# 2025 Provider & Pharmacy Directory



Medicare Advantage Plan

This directory is current as of 09/23/2024.

Wellcare Fidelis Assist (HMO-POS)
Wellcare Fidelis Dual Access (HMO D-SNP)
Wellcare Fidelis Simple (HMO-POS)

**New York** 

Dutchess, Orange, Putnam

For more recent information or other questions, please contact Wellcare By Fidelis Care Member Services at **1-800-247-1447** or, for TTY users, **711**. Hours of operation are Monday—Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Between October 1 and March 31, representatives are available Sunday—Saturday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Changes to our network may occur during the benefit year. An updated Provider and Pharmacy Directory is located on our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**. You may also call Member Services at **1-800-247-1447** (TTY users should call **711**) for updated information.



# **Important Toll-free Phone Numbers**

Member Services for plans covered in this directory:

All plans	1-800-247-1447
TTY	711

Or visit us anytime at www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY.

Dates	Days	Hours of operation
October 1 to March 31	7 days a week	8 a.m. to 8 p.m.
April 1 to September 30	Monday through Friday	8 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Medicare: 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227) TTY: 1-877-486-2048, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Nurse Advice Line: 1-800-581-9952 (TTY: 711)

# This directory is current as of 09/23/2024.

This directory provides a list of Wellcare By Fidelis Care's current network providers for Dutchess, Orange, Putnam. However, we cover a larger service area, and there are more providers and pharmacies available in our plan network not listed in this directory. To receive a directory of your plan's entire provider network, please call Member Services at the toll-free phone number shown above, or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

To access Wellcare By Fidelis Care's online provider and pharmacy directory, you can visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**. For any questions about the information contained in this directory, please call our Member Services Department at the toll-free phone number shown above.

To request a hard copy of Wellcare By Fidelis Care's provider and pharmacy directory, please call our Member Services Department at the toll-free phone number shown above. Wellcare By Fidelis Care will mail a hard copy of the provider and pharmacy directory to you within three (3) business days of your request. Wellcare By Fidelis Care may ask whether your request for a hard copy is a one-time request or if you are requesting to receive the provider and pharmacy directory in hard copy permanently.

If you request it, your request for hard copies of the provider and pharmacy directory remains until you leave Wellcare By Fidelis Care or request that hard copies be discontinued.

You can get this information for free in other formats, such as large print, braille, or audio. Call our toll-free number shown above. This document is available for free in English, Spanish.

# **Table of Contents**

Section 1 - Introduction	I
How to read our provider listings	I
Wait times for primary care and behavioral health	II
In-Network and Out-of-Network Providers	II
What if my plan offers a Point-of-Service (POS) benefit?	
What should I do if I have bills from non-network providers that I think should be paid by Care?	•
How do I get care if I have a medical emergency or an urgent need for care?	
What should I do if I have a medical emergency?	III
What if it wasn't really a medical emergency?	IV
What is the service area for Wellcare By Fidelis Care?	IV
How do you find Wellcare By Fidelis Care providers that serve your area?	IV
Section 2 - List of Network Providers	1
Primary Care Providers (PCP)	1
Walk-In Clinics	58
Specialty Providers	59
Behavioral Health	401
Hospitals	477
Vision	480
Additional Benefits	491
Other Services	527
Section 3 - Pharmacy Introduction	541
How to read our pharmacy listings	542
Retail Pharmacies Including Chain Pharmacies	543
Mail Order Pharmacy	543
Home Infusion Pharmacies	545
Long-Term Care Pharmacies	546
Indian Health Service/Tribal/Urban Indian Health Program (I/T/U) Pharmacies	547
Specialty Pharmacies	548
Indexes	549
Provider Index	549
Specialty Index	577
Alternate Languages Index	580
Extended Hours Index	
Pharmacy Index	663



To access Wellcare By Fidelis Care's online provider directory, you can visit www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY. For any questions about the information contained in this directory call Member Services at the phone number listed on the first page of this booklet.

# How to read our provider listings

Indicates Provider is Board Certified

Indicates Provider has Wheelchair Access

Provider Name

Smith, Joe, MD 🤡 🗞 🙃 🤽 🚗 📵 Provider ID: 111111

Indicates Provider Offers Phone & Video Consultations (Telehealth)

Accessible by Public Transportation

Indicates Provider Accepts Medicaid

Provider Gender

Provider

Address and

Phone Number

Male/Female Practice Name

Your Family Medical Center

123 Main Street Anytown, FL 12345 (555) 555-5555

Sunshine Hospital

Language: Spanish

Complete/Incomplete

Hospital the Provider is Associated With

Language Spoken by Provider or Staff

Indicates Provider is Not

**Accepting New Patients** 

Cultural Competence Training: Indicates whether or not provider has completed Cultural Competency Training

Takes Part in the PCMH\* Model

#### Icon Guide:



Indicates Provider is Board Certified



Indicates Provider is Not Accepting **New Patients** 



Indicates Provider has Wheelchair Access

**PCMH** 



Indicates Provider Accepts Medicaid



Accessible by Public Transportation



Indicates Provider Offers Phone and Video Consultations (Telehealth)

<sup>\*</sup>PCMH stands for Patient Centered Medical Home. This is a way of giving care that involves a team of healthcare professionals. The team works together to meet the needs of each patient.

# Section 1 – Introduction

This directory provides a list of Wellcare By Fidelis Care's network providers.

You will have to choose one of our network providers listed in this directory to be your  $\underline{\mathbf{P}}$ rimary  $\underline{\mathbf{C}}$ are  $\underline{\mathbf{P}}$ rovider (PCP). Generally, you must get your health care services from your PCP. The term PCP will be used throughout this directory.

The PCP you choose will be your personal physician. He or she will get to know you and give you your routine care and will also coordinate any other covered services you need.

To choose or change your PCP, review the list of PCPs in this directory until you have found one you prefer. Once you've selected a PCP, the first thing you should do is call his or her office and ask if he or she will accept Wellcare By Fidelis Care, and is accepting new patients. Doing this is the best way to make sure you can choose that doctor. If you are new to our plan and the doctor you've been seeing is a PCP in our network, you can choose that doctor as your PCP and you will not be considered a new patient by that doctor.

The network providers listed in this directory have agreed to provide you with health care services. You may go to any of our network providers listed in this directory; however, some services may require a referral. If you have been going to one network provider, you are not required to continue going to that same provider. If you feel you need to change providers, call Member Services at the number on the first page and back cover of this booklet and ask for help finding a new provider. For details on referrals and out-of-network services covered by your plan, please see your Evidence of Coverage.

Once you have selected your PCP, please let us know by calling our Member Services Department at the phone number listed on the first page and back cover of this booklet. We can also help you choose a PCP.

# Wait times for primary care and behavioral health

We must provide you with access to primary care and behavioral health services within the following timeframes:

- immediately for urgently needed services or an emergency;
- within 7 days for services that are not an emergency or urgently needed, but you require medical attention;
- within 30 days for routine and preventative care.

#### In-Network and Out-of-Network Providers

In-network providers are those that your plan has contracted with to deliver essential services needed to maintain and improve your health. In-network providers typically offer lower out-of-pocket costs for the plan's members.

If you obtain routine care from out-of-network providers, neither Medicare nor Wellcare By Fidelis Care will be responsible for the costs.

# What if my plan offers a Point-of-Service (POS) benefit?

If your plan offers a Point-of-Service (POS) benefit, keep in mind that, with the exception of emergencies or urgent care, it may cost more to get care from out-of-network providers. For cost sharing and more information about the POS benefit and getting out-of-network services, see your Evidence of Coverage.

# What should I do if I have bills from non-network providers that I think should be paid by Wellcare By Fidelis Care?

We cover certain health care services that you get from non-network providers. These include care for a medical emergency, urgently needed care, renal (kidney) dialysis that you get when you are temporarily outside of the plan's service area, care that has been approved in advance by Wellcare By Fidelis Care, care obtained via your plan's out-of-network benefit (if applicable) and any services which are ordered to be covered as a result of an appeals process. If a non-network provider asks you to pay for any covered services you get in these situations, please contact Member Services at the phone number listed on the first page of this booklet.

Federal law states that you are not required to pay **any** provider who accepts Medicare more than what is allowed by Medicare. Ask non-network providers to bill us first or send us the bill when you receive it. We will pay for our share of the cost and let you know what, if anything, you must pay. If you have already paid for services covered by the plan, send us the bill and your receipt and we will reimburse you for our share of the cost. The address to send your bill to is located on the back of your ID card.

# How do I get care if I have a medical emergency or an urgent need for care?

Emergency care can always be obtained from the nearest available provider. When in your plan's service area, you should use network providers for urgently needed care. When out of the service area, urgently needed care may be obtained from the first available provider. In addition, when temporarily out of the service area, you can obtain dialysis treatment from any qualified dialysis provider.

#### What should I do if I have a medical emergency?

- Get medical help as quickly as possible. Call **911** or go directly to the nearest emergency room. In an emergency, you never need to contact any plan provider, for permission (authorization) or a referral.
- As soon as possible, make sure that our plan has been told about your emergency. We need to follow up your emergency care. You or someone else should call to tell us about your emergency care, usually within 48 hours. Call our Member Services Department at the phone number listed on the first page and back cover of this booklet.

Your PCP will help manage and follow up on your emergency care. It is important to know that every emergency has two stages.

When doctors or the hospital providing emergency care consider your condition "stable," the first stage of the medical emergency ends. However, even after your condition is stabilized, you are still considered to be in an emergency. Wellcare must still pay for post-stabilization treatment provided by the hospital whether the hospital is a network provider or not. This second stage of the emergency is called "post-stabilization."

Generally, the hospital or doctors providing emergency care will work with your PCP to agree on an appropriate course of action such as discharge or transfer to a different facility or care setting. Once this has occurred, you are no longer in an emergency or post-stabilization situation.

After your emergency your plan is responsible for your follow-up care but will only pay for follow-up care if you follow the plan rules. You may need to get authorization for follow-up care from plan providers. If you get your follow-up care from non-plan providers, the plan may not pay for them and your out-of-pocket costs may be higher.

## What if it wasn't really a medical emergency?

For the plan to pay for your emergency care, you do not have to be certain that it is an emergency. For example, you might go in for emergency care thinking that your health is in serious danger, but the doctor may disagree and not consider it a medical emergency. If this happens, you are still covered for the diagnostic treatment and care you received to determine what was wrong. For more information about covered services, see your Evidence of Coverage.

- If you get any extra care after the doctor says it was not a medical emergency, your plan will only pay for the extra care if you get this care from a network provider.
- If you get any extra care from a non-network provider after the doctor says it was not a medical emergency, the plan will only pay for it if it is considered "Urgently needed." For more information about what qualifies as "urgently needed care," see your Evidence of Coverage.

### What is the service area for Wellcare By Fidelis Care?

**This directory is for Dutchess, Orange, Putnam.** However, we cover a larger service area, and there are more providers and pharmacies available in our plan network not listed in this directory. To receive a directory of your plan's entire provider network, please call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and back cover of this booklet, or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

#### How do you find Wellcare By Fidelis Care providers that serve your area?

This directory lists providers that are in our network. The list of providers begins in Section 2. They are grouped into several broad categories including Hospitals, Primary Care Providers, Specialty Providers, Behavioral Health and others.

The list of providers is sorted by county. Within each county, the providers have been sorted alphabetically, by category and specialty. There are also five indexes at the end of the book that list providers alphabetically, by language, by specialty and by extended hours.

If you have questions about Wellcare By Fidelis Care or require assistance in selecting a PCP, please call our Member Services Department toll-free at **1-800-247-1447**. Hours of operation are Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Between October 1 and March 31, representatives are available Sunday-Saturday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. TTY users should call **711**. You can also visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Out-of-network/non-contracted providers are under no obligation to treat Plan members, except in emergency situations. Please call our Member Services number or see your Evidence of Coverage for more information, including the cost-sharing that applies to out-of-network services.

# **SECTION 2**

**List of Network Providers** 



See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Primary Care Facilities**

# **Internal Medicine**

## Shamian, Benhoor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Faroese,

Hebrew, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Primary Care Physicians Family Medicine

#### Gork, Ahmet MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Turkish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Gork, Ahmet MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Turkish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# **Family Practice**

# Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD ⊗ & ©

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Wed 9:00 to 5:00

# Afzal, Saba MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 838-8480

Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu Mon - Tue, Thu 8:00 to 12:30

#### Afzal, Saba MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100

Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Ahuja, Anahita DO & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi,

Urdu, Spanish

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480 Plainview Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Arias. Annamaria DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Aye, Zaw MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Sun River Health Inc 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204

Languages: English, Burmese

Mon 9:00 to 4:00 Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 11:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 2:00

# Bacon, Hank DO ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545 Languages: English

Mon - Sun 12:00 to 5:00

#### Bacon, Hank DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Balutowski, Marek MD & 👽 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Bernard, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Carr, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447

Languages: English, Estonian Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Carr, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

# Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Languages: English

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

## Castiglia, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 198 Ny-22, Atrium Bldg Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3610 Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Wed 8:00 to 1:00 Fri 8:00 to 12:30

# Chandani, Suresh MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 211 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Mon, Wed 8:00 to 5:00

#### Chandani, Suresh MD & 🗗 🖺

Fishkill Medical And Associates, PLLC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 202 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 896-5900 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00

#### Chasin, Zacharias MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Samaritan Hospital Of Troy

Samaritan Hospital Of Troy Languages: English, Greek Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Cherian, Jincy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Obstetrics and Gynecology

Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00

# Chernack, Andrew MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Chua, Justin MD & ⊕ 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0300 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Chua, Justin MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 198 Ny-22, Suite 7 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3610 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Costley, Scott DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Creech, Charlotte MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4504 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

# Degroat, Kathryn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Languages: English

Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Tue, Thu 8:30 to 4:00

### Degroat, Kathryn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 302 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 790-1393

Languages: English Mon - Tue 8:30 to 5:00 Wed 8:00 to 5:00 Thu 7:30 to 4:30

# Dellosso, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Rhinebeck Health Center 216 Fox Hollow Rd Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 243-3306 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, French,

Spanish

Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Desa, Kenneth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400

Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Sat 8:00 to 1:00

# Dietrich, Aaron DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 334-9951

Westchester County Medical Center

Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Dweck, Robert MD & € 🗟

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038

Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 7:30 to 5:00

Sat 8:00 to 1:00

#### Espana, Jorge MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

MH Westage Fishkill Office 600 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-5600 Languages: English, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Even, Loras DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

# Fakhouri, Zeiad MD & 🗗 🛭

Fakhouri Medical Health Office, P.c.

1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 223-3333

Languages: English, Arabic, Spanish

Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Fakhouri, Zeiad MD 🙃 🛭

Fakhouri Medical Health Office, P.c.

18 W Rd

Pleasant Valley, NY 12569

(845) 223-3333

Languages: English, Arabic,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Fitzgerald, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

### Foster, Teresa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4745 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Primary Care Physicians - cont.**

# Family Practice - cont.

## Foy, Bridget DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Goodrich, Anita MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

**Broadway Family Care Center** 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

# Greene, Nyonnoweh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Holland, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Hoolihan, Eunice MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 2510 Us-44

Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358

Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# lorgu, Bogdan MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 334-9951 Kingston Hospital

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Romanian

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# lorgu, Ruxandra MD 🛭 🕹 🔂 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 334-9951 Kingston Hospital

Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Romanian

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Jellett, Carol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

Mon, Wed - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Tue 8:00 to 12:00

# Jerome, Maritza DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Mon 8:30 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

# Johnson, Charles DO ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

**Broadway Family Care Center** 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (518) 828-3327

Languages: English, German Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

# Kalra, Angeli MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

### Kelly, Peter DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

# Krizar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

# Lekaj, Pal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 334-9951 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Albanian Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

### Littlefield, Brooke DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Languages: English

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Littleton, Andrea MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400

Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD ⊘ & 🙃

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400

Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon, Wed 8:30 to 5:00 Tue, Thu - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

#### Lurio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd

Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Marici, Kathleen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

# Mccarthy, Claire MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-2511

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Mccarthy, Claire MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Tue 8:30 to 4:30

#### Midwood, Dorinda DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO & 🗗 🗈

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 338-7140

Languages: English, Spanish, German

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Naik, Chandra MD Ø & € 🗟

Northern Medical Group, PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi,

Kannada, Urdu, Telugu Tue 8:00 to 12:00 Fri 1:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

# Naik, Chandra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Kannada, Urdu, Telugu, Arabic Mon 8:00 to 12:00 Wed 8:00 to 5:00 Thu 1:00 to 5:00

# Nesheiwat, Lena MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Languages: English, Arabic Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Page, Dorothy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Pedevillano, Frank DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 21 Springside Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-2720 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Pope, Ronald DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-0920 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

### Powell, Sovan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 Route 55, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Powell, Sovan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Spur

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Rizvi, Seema MD & 🙃 🛭

Seema Rizvi Physician PC 1491 Ny-52, Suite 48 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 440-7455 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Family

Medicine

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Robinson, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 21 Springside Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-2720 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00

#### Sanchez, Marta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd

Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Sanders, Bruce MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

66 Middlebush Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 790-1350

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Primary Care Physicians - cont.**

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Shah, Kishori MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 765-2404

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Shah, Kishori MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 1989 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Sat 8:00 to 12:00

# Simpson, Sonia DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Simpson, Sonia DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Sun River Health Inc 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Thu 12:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

# Softness, Anita MD & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-4432

# Sonnad, Shantala MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-2511 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Sonnad, Shantala MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55. Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 473-0974 Languages: English Tue, Thu 8:30 to 4:30

# Stamberg, Eric MD & 🙃 🛭

Wed 8:00 to 5:00

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 473-0974 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Stamberg, Eric MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-2511

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# Stamberg, Eric MD & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

### Than. Than MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English, Burmese

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Walker, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590

Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# Walker, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English

Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

See icon guide on page i	Dutchess	
Primary Care Physicians - cont.	Primary Care Practitioners	Chan Hang ND % ⊕ □
Family Practice - cont.	Family Practice	Chen, Hong NP & 🗗 Premier Medical Group Of The
Yavari, Roya MD & ⊕ E Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00  Young, Abraham MD ⊘ & ⊕ E Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 Languages: English, Mandarin, Chinese Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00  Yusuf, Rafi DO ⊘ & ⊕ E Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 220-2270 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00  Yusuf, Rafi DO ⊘ & ⊕ E Westchester Medical Center 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 220-2270 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00	Biviano, Naomi NP & © E Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English Subspecialty: Obstetrics and Gynecology Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00  Bruenn, Sheena NP © E C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00  Calderon, Meredith NP & © E Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00  Camastro, Michelle NP & © E Green Np In Adult Health PLLC 1 Bushwick Rd, Suite C Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 579-3435  Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00	Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00  Cook, Marceline NP & © E Poughkeepsie Medical Group LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000 Languages: English, French, Spanish Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00  Creft, Nikesha NP & © E Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 4:00  Ellis, Robin NP & © E Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 4:00  Elting, Nicole NP & © E Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 3:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Evangelista, Austin NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

### Fakhoury, Tina NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Fakhoury, Tina NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 2510 Us-44 Salt Point, NY 12578

(845) 677-8358

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

## Garber, Helen NP & 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260

Languages: English Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

# Garber, Helen NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

# Gioia, Dorothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8480 Languages: English

### Goulbourne, Oneil NP & 🙃 🛭

Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English Wed - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

#### Greene, Alison NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 402b Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English Mon, Fri 10:00 to 2:00

#### Greene, Alison NP & 🙃 🗈

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English

# Gumaer, Robin NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

### Hampton, Duane NP & 🗗 🛭

Hampton Health Family Np PLLC 695 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 337-1333 Languages: English Mon - Tue 8:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 10:00 to 5:00

### Harris, Heather NP & 🙃 🖺

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Harvey, Lex NP & 🙃 🖺

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Suite 201

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Harvey, Lex NP & € 🗟

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590

Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

## Hoben, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP & € 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 220-2270 Languages: English

### Irish Liebowitz, Kristi NP & 🗗 🛭

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

942 Route 375, Suite 16 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 223-8080 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### John, Smitha NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Drive, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0736 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

# Jones, Christopher NP & 🗗 🗈

Richard Wood, Md PC 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Kruk, Raymond NP & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 204 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Languages: English Mon - Tue 8:30 to 4:30 Wed 1:00 to 5:00 Thu 8:30 to 1:30

# Kruk, Raymond NP & 🙃 🛭

Fri 8:30 to 4:00

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 11 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-8200 Languages: English Wed 10:00 to 12:00 Thu 3:00 to 5:00

# Lindenmeyr, Louise NP & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Lindenmeyr, Louise NP & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

# Lown, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Bambini Pediatrics, P.c. 207 Washington St, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 249-2510 Languages: English, German Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Mazzei, John NP & 🙃 🛭

Sat 9:00 to 12:00

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Mccallum, Alomie NP & € 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-8200 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Neurology Mon - Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Melin, Tamar NP & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 37 Century Blvd Millerton, NY 12546 (518) 789-4569 Languages: English Tue, Fri 8:00 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

## Micker, Deirdre NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

### Micker, Deirdre NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741

Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# Miller, Marilyn NP & 🗗 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

## Mullaney, Magen NP & 🗗 🖺

Axis Medical PLLC 15 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8996 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Odondi, Carolyne NP & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 201s Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400

Languages: English, Swahili Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Owens, Delysa NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sun 12:00 to 5:00

### Paolilli, Eric NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 278-6930

Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Paquet, Mary NP & 🗗 🛭

Green Np In Adult Health PLLC 1 Bushwick Rd, Suite C Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 579-3435 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Petersen, Lena NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6915 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Quaglino, Jill NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Thu 7:30 to 4:30

#### Rogers, Nadja NP & 🗗 🖺

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (518) 828-3327 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

### Rusek, Jamie NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English, Hebrew Mon - Fri 8:30 to 4:30

#### Ruta, Linda NP & 🙃 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Shoesmith, Amy NP & 🙃 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Sigalas, Eleanor NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Tue, Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Sigalas, Eleanor NP & 🗗 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# Singleton, Elena NP & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc

29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

Tantri, Rachel NP & 🙃 🖺

Sun River Health Inc. 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038

Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Fri 7:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 1:00

# Tatsapaugh, Gloria NP & 🙃 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 877-4793 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue, Thu - Fri 7:45 to 4:00 Wed 9:00 to 4:00

#### Tatsapaugh, Gloria NP & 🙃 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 3174 Nv-22 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-4793 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Tue, Thu - Fri 7:45 to 4:00

# Virk, Gurvinder NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Virk, Gurvinder NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Virk, Gurvinder NP & 🙃 🛭

1123 Nv-82 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5196 Languages: English Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Northern Medical Group PLLC

# West, Juliet NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 11 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-8200 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon, Wed, Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Tue, Thu 10:30 to 5:00

### **Internal Medicine**

# Akhter, Mohammad MD & 🗗 🖺

Mohammad Akhter, Md 1285 Us-9, Suite 13 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 632-3290 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Urdu

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Ali, Mirghani MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447

Languages: English, Estonian Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Antoine. Christina MD ⊘ 🙃 🖺

C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425

Vassar Brothers Medical Center South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Sun 7:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Internal Medicine - cont.

# Anwar, Asghar MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Mid Hudson Primary Medical Care PLLC

74 W Cedar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-6174

Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 10:00 to 5:00

# Arnold, Regina NP & 🙃 🛭

Regina Arnold Np 590 S Mill Rd Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (205) 535-7389 Languages: English Mon - Sat 8:00 to 5:00

#### Arumugam, Vasanthi MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480

Languages: English, Tamil, Spanish

Thu 8:30 to 4:30

#### Bakhru, Aruna MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

Aruna G Bakhru Dhawan DBA Aruna Bakhru 5 Old Farms Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 463-1044 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:30 to 2:30

Wed 9:00 to 2:30

# Baxter, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Caremount Medical, P.c. 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 231-5600 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Berta, Gabriella NP & 🙃 🛭

Axis Medical PLLC 15 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8996

Languages: English, Hungarian Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Bhutani, Manisha MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8480 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Bouchard, Martha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 198 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3610 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English
Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Byun, Seunghwan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Calderon, Meredith NP & 🙃 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# Chen, Hong NP & 🙃 🗈

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

## Chen, Hong NP & 🙃 🖺

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Suite 201

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Cho, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 203 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Internal Medicine - cont.

# Choudhry, M Saleem MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 226-4590

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Cardiology Mon - Sat 8:00 to 5:00 Sun 8:00 to 12:00

### Choudhry, M Saleem MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 841 Ny-52, Suite 2 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-4650

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Cardiology

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 10:00 to 5:00

# Choudry, Maddipoti MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 211 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 226-4590 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

Mon 9:00 to 5:00

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Languages: English, Spanish

# Cocina, Amy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 4:00

Sun River Health Inc

#### Cohen, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

3174 Ny-22 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-4793 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Cohen, Samuel MD ② & **G** ■

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7703 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Conde, Usha NP & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Coyle, Karyi MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7518 Newyork-Presbyterian Lawrence

Languages: English

Hospital

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Sat 8:00 to 5:00

### Das, Akhaya MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Akhaya K. Das, M.d., P.c. 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite M-206 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 897-3210 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Hematology Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Dercola, Kelly MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Internal Medicine - cont.

## Desai, Aditi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

### Gaesser, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

# Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 **George, Christopher MD** ⊗ & **⊕** □

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Suite 201

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

# George, Christopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

# Griffin, Eve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Hotchandani, Neeraj MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 1123 Ny-82 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English

### Hotchandani, Neerai MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 211 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Jacobs, Steven DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Internal Mon - Fri 8:30 to 4:00

# Jacobs, Steven DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 402b Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Internal

### Jalaj, Jai MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Jai K. Jalaj, Md, PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite M-206 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 897-3210

Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon - Tue, Thu 9:30 to 6:00 Wed 10:30 to 4:00

Wed 10:30 to 4:0 Fri 10:00 to 4:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00

#### Jee, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 2510 Us-44 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Joseph, Jonathan MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-2511

Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# **Internal Medicine - cont.**

# Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Sun 12:00 to 5:00

# Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

2510 Us-44

Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Keise, Kay NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Kerr, Christine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

1 Pine St Spur

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447

Languages: English, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Khan, Zubair MD & 🙃 🖺

Pulmonary/Icu Medical, PLLC 69 W Cedar St, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 232-5590 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Kulkarni, Subhash MD & 🙃 🗟

Northern Medical Group PLLC 1123 Ny-82

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 896-5196

Languages: English, Hindi Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Kulkarni, Subhash MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC

45 Foster Rd

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 226-4590

Languages: English, Hindi

Mon 8:00 to 4:30 Tue, Thu 7:30 to 4:30 Wed 7:30 to 5:00 Fri 11:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 3:00

Sat 8:00 to 3:00 Sun 9:00 to 12:00

#### Kurtovic, Edmond MD & 🗗 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway

Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118

Languages: English, Albanian,

Serbian

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Kurtovic, Edmond MD & 🗗 🖺

Pleasant Valley Medical Care PC 1339 Dutchess Turnpike Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 723-4038 Languages: English, Albanian,

Mon - Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Sat 8:00 to 1:00

Serbian, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

# Internal Medicine - cont.

## Kurtovic, Edmond MD & 🗗 🛭

Broadway Family Care Center 17 Glen Pond Dr, Building A Suite 3

Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118

Languages: English, Albanian,

Serbian

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

#### Kutler, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Lao, Ted MD ⊘ க் 🙃 🛭

Israel Schur Md PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Nephrology

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Laux, Kirsten NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Levine, Elliot MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 203 / 204 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

#### Lobo, Meera MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Suite 201

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590

Languages: English Subspecialty: Nephrology

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Magliulo, Theresa NP & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 6:00

#### Magliulo, Theresa NP & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 4 Thorne Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Magliulo, Theresa NP & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mallick, Imtiaz MD & 🙃 🛭

Imtiaz Mallick Md 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-2204 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 12:30 to 5:00

## Mantaro, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr. Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8480 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Mardit, Daniel DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# **Internal Medicine - cont.**

## Mazumdar, Sumita MD Ø & € 🗟

Poughkeepsie Medical Group, LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu, Spanish,

Chinese, Tagalog

Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri, Sat 8:30 to 5:00

Thu 8:30 to 12:00

# Mazurkiewicz, Rebecca MD ⊘ & 🙃

•

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Spur Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Mckeon, Elisabeth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

#### Merkhan, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

# Nagaraja, Aarathi MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 431-0800 Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Telugu Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Narasimhadevara, Satyanarayana MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi Fri 1:00 to 4:00

# Narasimhadevara, Satyanarayana MD ⊗ & • 🗗 🛭

Ucp Association Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-7417 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi Mon - Fri 8:30 to 12:30

# Nardi, Lorraine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 100 Franklin St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Arabic Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00

# Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1096 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Arabic

Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 12:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

# Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓 Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC

1989 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish, Arabic, Hindi, Gujarati Mon 8:00 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 1:00 to 5:00

#### Oduyela, Mary MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Yoruba Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Oke, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English, Yoruba Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:00

# Okeeffe, Heather NP & 🙃 🗈

Axis Medical PLLC 15 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8996 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Otero, Kristina DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-5600 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Park, Hang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 942 Ny-376, Suite 16 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 223-8080 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

## Park, Hang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

#### Park, Hang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

# Park, Hang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 473-0974 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

# Patel, Deepesh MD & 🙃 🛭

Axis Medical PLLC
15 Fulton Ave, Lower Level
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 473-8996
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, Gujarati
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction
Medicine)
Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00
Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Patil, Pradnya MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Pavels, Anita MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4600 Languages: English

Mon - Wed, Fri 8:30 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Pavels, Anita MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Languages: English

### Pomichter, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 4:30

### Popplewell, Claire MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Spur Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Medicine)

# Porrovecchio, Andrea MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6616 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Rahman, Gopa MD ⊘ & ⊕ ☑ Mahboobur Rahman, Md 243 N Rd, #201n

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-0370 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Thu 10:00 to 5:00

# Raza, Syed MD ⊘ 🙃 🗈

C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425 Languages: English Mon - Sun 7:00 to 5:00

### Riker, Sheri NP & 🗗 🛭

Axis Medical PLLC 15 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8996 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Sargios, Amani MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 203 / 204 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Languages: English, Arabic Tue - Wed, Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Schmidt, Kristie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 37 Century Blvd Millerton, NY 12546 (518) 789-4000 Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Schmidt, Kristie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Silverio, Grace NP & 🗗 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Sinha, Rabi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Sat 8:00 to 12:00

# Sinha, Rabi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

# Sood, Prerna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5332

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Tack. Marc DO Ø & € 🖺

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC

29 Fox St, Suite 200

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 338-7140

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Kingston Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

Wed 9:00 to 12:00

#### Taha, Omar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Arabic,

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Vyas, Priti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd

Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Languages: English
Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:30

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ এ

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

г.С.

45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ ঐ

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

4068 Albany Post Rd

Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ ঐ

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

2510 Us-44

Salt Point, NY 12578

(845) 677-8358

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ % ৳ ঐ

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

200 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖪

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c. 1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

# Woo, Sunhee MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC

696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 11 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 454-8200

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

Total Listings: 687

# **Primary Care Providers (PCP)**

See icon guide on page I

Primary Care Practitioners - co	ont.
Internal Medicine - cont.	
Yang, Shu MD ② & 🔁 Poughkeepsie Medical Group, L 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5005 Long Island Jewish Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center St. Francis Hospital Languages: English, Chinese, Tagalog, Spanish Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00	iter
Yanofsky, Andrew MD ⊘ & ⊕ ☐ Medical Associates Of The Huds Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Languages: English, Spanish, German Subspecialty: Infectious Disease Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00	
Yousif, Abdalla MD ② & ⊕ ☐ Health Quest Medical Practice, 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123 Languages: English Mon, Thu 8:30 to 5:00 Yousif, Abdalla MD ② & ⊕ ☐	
Health Quest Medical Practice, 1 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447 Languages: English, Estonian Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00	PC

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Primary Care Physicians**

# **Family Practice**

# Amnott, Craig DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 13 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6266 Languages: English

Mon 8:30 to 1:30 Tue - Wed 1:30 to 5:00

Thu 1:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:30 to 3:30

### Amnott, Craig DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 144 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928

(845) 446-4655 Languages: English Mon 2:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 8:00 to 1:00

# Cackowski, Jennifer MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon, Wed - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Tue, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Cackowski, Jennifer MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

## Cackowski, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Cackowski, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Carey, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Carey, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Carey, John MD ② & ❸ 월

Middletown Medical PC

111 Maltese Dr

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Chan, Joena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1460 Ny-17m, Suite A Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-4211

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Tagalog

Mon, Fri 8:30 to 4:30

#### Chan, Joena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 13 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6266

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Tagalog

Tue - Wed 8:30 to 4:30 Thu 12:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Primary Care Physicians - cont.** Family Practice - cont.

# Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon, Thu 8:00 to 4:00

# Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7830 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Tue - Wed, Fri 8:30 to 4:30

Medicine)

# Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Dave, Hema DO & 🙃 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Gujarati Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Dave, Hema DO & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Gujarati Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Dave, Hema DO & € 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Gujarati Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Dermigny, John DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Edward J Lempka Dr Florida, NY 10921 (845) 651-1777 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 10:30 to 5:00

# Dhanyamraju, Sumitra MD ⊘ & •

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 Languages: English, Spanish,

Telugu

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Fernandez, Allan MD Ø & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

# Fernandez, Allan MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

# Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 12:00 to 5:00

# Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

# Geratowski Hoffman, Jill DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-1505

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Gohel, Jagruti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 1:00

# Gohel, Jagruti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00

Sat 8:00 to 5:00

# Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Tue 10:00 to 5:00

# Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

# Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Tue, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

# Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

# Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Harkisoon, Shantie MD & 🗗 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Harkisoon, Shantie MD & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7830 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Hernandez, Anna MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Thu 8:00 to 4:30

Fri 8:00 to 1:00

## Hernandez, Anna MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

#### Hernandez, Anna MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Hirsch, Andrew DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-2733 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 12:00 to 5:00 Thu 7:30 to 3:30

#### Hofer, Jacob MD & 🗗 🖺

Fri 9:00 to 12:00

Esopus Medical, PC 359 Gibson Hill Rd Chester, NY 10918 (845) 572-3412 Languages: English Wed 1:00 to 5:00

#### Hofer, Jacob MD & 🙃 🛭

Esopus Medical, PC 151 Bowne Dr Walden, NY 12586 (845) 572-3477 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Wed, Sat 8:00 to 12:00

#### Howard, Alexandria MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Cardinal Family Medicine PLLC 20 Walnut St, Suite C Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 287-0037 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Khaliq, Anila MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi, Urdu Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Khaliq, Anila MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi, Urdu Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Klein, Arthur DO & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 90 E Main St

Washingtonville, NY 10992

(845) 496-2400

Languages: English, Urdu Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00

Fri 9:00 to 2:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Koshy, Ashwin DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Koshy, Ashwin DO ② & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri, Sat 9:00 to

5:00

Thu 11:00 to 5:00

## Koshy, Ashwin DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

#### Lu, Jenny MD 🛭 🕏 🖥

Jenny Q Lu Md PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 105 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-3542 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese Mon, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 3:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Maendel, Anneke MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Esopus Medical, PC 359 Gibson Hill Rd Chester, NY 10918 (845) 572-3412 Languages: English Mon 8:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 12:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 12:00

#### Maendel, Anneke MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Esopus Medical, PC 151 Bowne Dr Walden, NY 12586 (845) 572-3477 Languages: English Mon 8:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 12:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 12:00

#### Mastronardi, Theresa DO ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mcdermott, John DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-3311 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mcdermott, John DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Edward J Lempka Dr Florida, NY 10921 (845) 651-1777 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Mon 8:00 to 5:00 Wed 9:00 to 4:30 Fri 8:00 to 1:30

#### Morcos, David DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

## Family Practice - cont.

#### Muller, Bonnie DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 13 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6266

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Olowu. Alicia DO ⊗ & 🙃 🖺

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 4:00

### Olowu, Alicia DO 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon 10:00 to 5:00 Wed, Fri 8:00 to 4:00

# Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO ⊘ & 🙃

New Windsor Pediatrics, PLLC 448 Temple Hill Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-2191

Languages: English, Persian (Farsi), Hebrew, Spanish, French Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 3:00 Sun 8:00 to 1:00

## Philip, Sherin MD & 🙃 🖪

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 90 E Main St Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-2400 Languages: English

#### Philip, Sherin MD & 🙃 🛭

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 2904 Us-6, Suite 1 Slate Hill, NY 10973 (845) 355-4611 Languages: English Mon 9:30 to 5:00 Tue 12:30 to 5:00 Wed 9:00 to 1:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Eri 7:00 to 3:00

# Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2592 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu Mon 4:00 to 5:00 Wed 8:00 to 5:00

# Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD ⊘ & ⊕

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

Sun 7:00 to 5:00

# Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD ⊘ & ⊕ ®

Middletown Medical PC 193 S Plank Rd, Suite 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-1560 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

Mon 9:00 to 3:30 Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 4:00

#### Revoredo, Fred MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Thu, Sun 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00

# Scharfenberger, Dennis MD $oldsymbol{ riangle}$ & $oldsymbol{\hat{\sigma}}$

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 214 W St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-5587 Languages: English Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Anjali MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 2:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

#### Family Practice - cont.

#### Shah, Anjali MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Anjali Shah Md PC 169 N Plank Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-9055 St. Luke's Cornwall

Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 8:00 to 3:00

Wed 9:00 to 1:00

#### Shah, Anjali MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave. Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish, French, Chinese, Haitian-Creole,

Hindi, Japanese Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Steve MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Steve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

# Shah, Steve MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Steve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave. Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Simpson, Kaitlyn DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 100 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781 Languages: English Wed - Thu 8:00 to 4:30

#### Simpson, Kaitlyn DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Mon 1:00 to 4:00

#### Simpson, Kaitlyn DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Tue, Fri 8:00 to 4:30

## Singh, Manoranjan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

Tue 9:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 7:00 to 5:00

### Taylor, Carol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1460 Ny-17m, Suite A Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-4211

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Taylor, Carol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-3311 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Tue 8:00 to 5:00

#### Than, Than MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Wed 9:00 to 1:00

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700

Languages: English, Burmese Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Physicians - cont.

### Family Practice - cont.

#### Yuen, Thomas MD ⊘ 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474

Languages: English, Spanish, Mandarin, Chinese Mon 10:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 8:30 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 4:30

#### Yuen, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English, Spanish, Mandarin, Chinese Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Yuen, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 816-7060 Languages: English, Spanish, Mandarin, Chinese Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Yuen, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English, Spanish, Mandarin, Chinese Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 1:00

## Yuen, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 338 Meadow Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Spanish,

Mandarin, Chinese Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## **Primary Care Practitioners**

## **Family Practice**

### Attreed, Katherine NP & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1460 Ny-17m, Suite A Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-4211 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Wed 8:00 to 3:00

#### Augustin, Barbara NP & 🙃 🗟

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212 Languages: English Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Avidano, Victoria NP & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Edward J Lempka Dr Florida, NY 10921 (845) 651-1777 Languages: English Mon 10:00 to 5:00 Tue 12:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 2:00

#### Berretta, Amy NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000 Languages: English Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

#### Berretta, Amy NP & € 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

#### Bethune Booker, Lajuan NP & 🙃 🗈

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (631) 751-3000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Brady, Maureen NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-3311 Languages: English Mon 8:30 to 5:00 Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 12:30

#### Bryson, Amy NP & 🙃 🖺

Integrated Medical Healthcare Services PLLC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 391-8557 Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Butler, Dayle NP & 🗗 🛭

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Carter, Donya NP & 🙃 🖺

Graig Straus Family Health Np PC 110 Stage Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 429-4000 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 1:00 Tue, Thu 1:00 to 5:00

## Cooper, Leslie NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Cooper, Leslie NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Cruz, Pavel NP & € 🗗

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 6:00

## Cruz, Pavel NP & 🙃 🗈

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 6:00

#### Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 721 Homestead Ave Maybrook, NY 12543 (845) 427-0884 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP & 🙃 🗟

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 905 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 564-7066 Languages: English, Tagalog Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 9:00 to 4:00

#### Dagnese, Mariya NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 105 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 Languages: English Tue. Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Dagnese, Mariya NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 144 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4655 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Demetros, Ruth NP & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Demetros, Ruth NP & € 🗗

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

### Doyle, Michele NP & 🗗 🛚

Port Jervis Family Health Np PC 1 Cole St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-6671 Languages: English Mon - Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 11:00 to 5:00

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 12:00 to 5:00

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

## Family Practice - cont.

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00

# Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Estes. Sara NP & 🕫

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue, Wed, Thu, Fri, Sat, Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri, Sat 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 11:00 to 5:00

#### Estes, Sara NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sat 8:30 to 5:00

#### Farkas, Tzvi NP & 🙃 🛭

Sun 8:30 to 4:30

Kj Medical Practice PC 14 Raywood Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (347) 693-9200 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Farkas, Tzvi NP 🙃 🛭

Kj Medical Practice PC 14 Austa Pkwy, #106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4000 Languages: English Tue, Thu 11:00 to 3:00

#### Feely, Stephanie NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 905 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 564-7066

Languages: English, Tagalog Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Feely, Stephanie NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 721 Homestead Ave Maybrook, NY 12543 (845) 427-0884 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Flohr, Dovid NP & 🙃 🛭

Graig Straus Family Health Np PC 110 Stage Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 429-4000 Languages: English Tue, Thu 11:00 to 5:00

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2273 Languages: English Mon, Tue, Wed, Fri, Sat 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 11:00 to 5:00

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Flynn, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Wed 12:00 to 5:00

#### Fried, Rebecca NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7878 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Fuller, Alisha NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 90 E Main St Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-2400 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

## Fuller, Alisha NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 794-1600 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Fuller, Alisha NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Sun 7:00 to 5:00

#### Galligan, Michelle NP & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 1:00

#### Galligan, Michelle NP & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 209 New Ball St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781 Languages: English Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Galligan, Michelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 7:00 to 5:00

### Galligan, Michelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Gerstner, Renee NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 721 Homestead Ave Maybrook, NY 12543 (845) 427-0884 Languages: English Mon - Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Gibson-Borelli, Albalira NP & 🗗 🛚

Horizons Wellness Family Health Np PLLC 42 Rykowski Lane Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-5885 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Wed - Thu. Sat - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Gilmour, Cynthia NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Gioia, Dorothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 103 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-2222 Languages: English Mon - Wed 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Gioia, Dorothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 561-1270 Languages: English Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 12:00

#### Goldberg, Martin NP & 🗗 🛭

Parcare Community Health Network Inc 1 Stelisk Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 472-6226 Languages: English Mon, Wed, Fri 10:00 to 5:00

#### Goldberg, Martin NP & 🗗 🗈

North Shore Lij Medical PC 412 N Main St, Ground Level Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 580-9440 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 2:30

#### Green, Sarah NP & 🙃 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 3205 Rte 9w, Suite A New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-5227 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:30 to 5:00 Sat 9:30 to 1:00

## Gumaer, Robin NP & 🙃 🛭

Quality First Medical Care PLLC 1 Stelisk Ct Kiryas Joel, NY 10950 (845) 472-6226 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

# Hearle, Barbara NP & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Hoben, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2270

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Johnson, Catherine NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Johnson, Catherine NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2142 Ny-302 Circleville, NY 10919 (845) 744-4499 Languages: English Mon, Wed - Thu 1:00 to 5:00

#### Jones, Zelina NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Lee, Jason NP & 🙃 🗟

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 13 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6266 Languages: English Mon 8:30 to 4:30 Fri 8:30 to 3:00

#### Mabee, Krystle NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 13 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6266 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon 8:00 to 4:00 Tue 11:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 2:00

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Family Practice - cont.

#### Mabee, Krystle NP & **© ②**

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1460 Ny-17m, Suite A Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-4211

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Wed 7:00 to 2:00 Thu - Fri 7:00 to 1:00

## Matthews, Christopher NP & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Psychiatry

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

# Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 16 Front St, Suite 1 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (212) 283-3000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 2:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 28 Rykowski Ln Middletown, NY 10941 (212) 283-3000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 2:00

#### Miller, Sara NP & € 🗟

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 1:00

#### Miller, Sara NP & € 🗟

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-8808 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 2:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

## Family Practice - cont.

#### Musorrafiti, Lori NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00

#### Musorrafiti, Lori NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-8741 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00

#### Musorrafiti, Lori NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Wed - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Odondi, Carolyne NP & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400

Languages: English, Swahili Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Sat 8:00 to 5:00

#### Pillai, Rajeena NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 39 N Plank Rd, Suite 5 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 476-3788 Languages: English, Tamil, Kannada, Malayalam Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Pillai, Rajeena NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 200 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-8022

Languages: English, Tamil, Kannada, Malayalam Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Pillai, Rajeena NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 101 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-9820 Languages: English, Tamil, Kannada, Malayalam Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Quinlan, Christine NP & 🙃 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 2142 Ny-302 Circleville, NY 10919 (845) 744-4499 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Quinlan, Christine NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Rodriguez, Wendy NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Rodriguez, Wendy NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Rodriguez, Wendy NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Rodriguez, Wendy NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Family Practice - cont.

#### Rolison, Kelly NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

#### Rolison, Kelly NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

#### Rys, Barbara NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-3311 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Salvay, Loretta NP & 🙃 🛭

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 Languages: English, French, Hebrew

Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

#### Santiago, Evelyn NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish Mon 11:00 to 5:00

Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP & $\bullet$ $\blacksquare$

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# 

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP & ⊕ 🖸

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP &

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP & ⊕ 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP & ⊕ ®

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

# Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP & ⊕ 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Sonnenshein, Arianne NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-1505 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:30 Fri 8:30 to 2:30

#### Speedling, Margaret NP & ⊕ ☐ Cornerstone Family Healthcare

147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Endocrinology & Metabolism Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Stallings, Shavonn NP & 🗗 🛭

Sapphire Adult Health Nppc 3 Gerri Ct Wallkill, NY 12589 (551) 275-5674 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

# Family Practice - cont.

#### Taylor, Meleta NP & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 40 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 834-2725

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 1:00

#### Taylor, Meleta NP & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662 Languages: English Mon - Fri 2:00 to 5:00

#### Thaler. Kathleen NP & 🙃 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Edward J Lempka Dr Florida, NY 10921 (845) 651-1777 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Thoelen, Lauren NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6699 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Thomas, Koreen NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

## Thomas, Koreen NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Thomas, Koreen NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Tondini, Erin NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 7:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Tremper, Andreia NP & 🙃 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7878 Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Watson, Lilia NP & 🙃 🛭

Sat 8:00 to 1:00

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Russian Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Watson, Lilia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English, Russian Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Watson, Lilia NP & € 🗈

Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100 Languages: English, Russian

## Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 Languages: English Mon - Tue 8:30 to 5:00

#### Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0801 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP & ⊕ 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3323 Languages: English

Wed - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

## Family Practice - cont.

#### Yorke, Kelly NP & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ziegler, Madeleine NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-2733

Languages: English Mon - Tue 7:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 12:00

#### Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Wed 12:00 to 5:00

## Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 11:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ziemins, Noelle NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:00

#### **Internal Medicine**

#### Agyemang, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Twi Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Alam, Mehjabeen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
161 E Main St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(570) 491-4164
Bon Secours Community Hospital

Bon Secours Community Hospita Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Alam, Mehjabeen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:30 to 5:00

#### Andin, Perla MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 721 Homestead Ave Maybrook, NY 12543 (845) 427-0884 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Tagalog Thu 9:00 to 4:30 Fri 8:30 to 12:45

#### Andin, Perla MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 905 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 564-7066 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Tagalog

Languages: English, Tagalog Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 9:00 to 4:30

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Babapoor, Savalan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 368-8800

Languages: English, Azerbaijani,

Persian

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Wed - Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Babapoor, Savalan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-8800

Languages: English, Azerbaijani,

Persian

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Bajaj, Sonal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

## Bambino, Nicholas MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole, Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Punjabi

Subspecialty: Gastroenterology Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Barnhart, Kristina NP & 🙃 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-3311 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 1:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:30 to 1:30

#### Basri, Raymond MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Crystal Run Medical Services PC 236 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 2 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3100 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian Mon - Thu 7:00 to 4:00

Raymond S Basri, Md

Fri 7:00 to 3:00

#### Basri, Raymond MD ② & 🙃 🗟

127 Hawkins Dr, Unit 3 Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-4035 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Belfield, Uticia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC

111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 1:00

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🙃 🗟

Garnet Health Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

Mon - Sun 6:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

### Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Branche, Judith MD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 3 Commercial Pl Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 220-2146

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Addiction Psychiatry Mon, Wed - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Byadgi, Shalini MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (570) 296-2818

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Campbell, Annmarie NP & 🗗 🛭

**Network Solutions IPA** 491 Ny-208, Sutie 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 977-4121

Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Carleton, Jack MD & 🙃 🛭

Integrated Medical Healthcare Services PLLC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 391-8557 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency

Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Carr, Hemlata NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Castro, Myrelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 549-1010 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Tagalog,

Abkhazian

Subspecialty: Allergy & Immuno-

logy

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Chasin, Stacie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6699 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00

#### Chaudhry, Harvinder MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 20 Walnut St, Suite A Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-3979 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Chaudhry, Maria DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Riaz A Chaudhry Md PC 5159 Rte 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-7800 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

Subspecialty: Sleep Medicine Mon - Thu 9:30 to 5:00

Fri 8:30 to 1:00

#### Chaudhry, Riaz MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Riaz A Chaudhry Md PC 5159 Rte 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-7800 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Urdu Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon - Thu 9:30 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 1:30

#### Choudhury, Quasar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 270 Quassaick Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 569-8494 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

Mon - Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 1:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

### Internal Medicine - cont.

## Chowdhury, Muhammad MD & @

 Muhammad M Chowdhury Md 327 Fullerton Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4032 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Hindi,

Bengali; bangla, Spanish Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

Mon - Fri 9:30 to 5:00

#### Corrado, Suzanne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Medical Care, PC 40 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 834-2725

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Corrado, Suzanne MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Darmiento, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Das, Saju DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-1505 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Tue, Thu 7:00 to 5:00

#### Derman, Abraham DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 782-3242

Languages: English Mon. Thu. Sun 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 8:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00

#### Dixit, Krishna MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 338 Meadow Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8968 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 12:00

#### Duffell, Erin NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 5 Grand St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7885 Languages: English, Chinese Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00 Wed, Fri 1:00 to 5:00 Thu 11:00 to 5:00

#### Ferguson, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon, Wed, Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Fernandez, Beverly NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 268-5222 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Figueroa, Yvette NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Sat 9:00 to 1:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Figueroa, Yvette NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614

Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed, Fri 8:30 to 4:30

Tue 11:00 to 5:00

#### Fischer. Rivka NP & 🙃 🛭

North Shore Onsite Medical Diagnostics PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 836-1111

Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew, Russian, Hindi

Mon, Tue, Thu, Sun 9:00 to 5:00

### Fruchter, Alexander MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛚

Vital Signs Medical Associates PLLC 450 E Main St, Suite 4

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 381-5109

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Romanian Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon 9:30 to 5:00

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Gamss. Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vladimir Zelenko Md PC 3 Hamaspik Way Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000 Northern Westchester Hospital North Shore University Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Guccione, Penelope NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Mon, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Tue, Thu 9:00 to 6:00

Guccione, Penelope NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

Wed 12:00 to 8:00

Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Guccione, Penelope NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St

Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 6:00

Tue - Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Thu 9:00 to 7:00

#### Gulati, Rajan MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

Mon - Sun 7:00 to 12:00

#### Guneratne, Franklin MD & 🗗 🛭

Walden Medical, LLC 142 S Montgomery St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-5811 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Wed 8:30 to 3:00 Sat 8:30 to 2:00

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200

New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 561-2773

Westchester County Medical

Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Iannitti-Hulse, Angela DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Iannitti-Hulse, Angela DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare

140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

# Islam, Mohammad MD ⊗ & 🙃 🗈

M.m. Islam, Md,pc 299 Fullerton Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-1900 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Bengali;bangla, Urdu Mon - Tue 10:00 to 5:00 Wed 12:00 to 5:00 Thu 3:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Jahan, Mumtaz MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

North Shore Onsite Medical Diagnostics PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 836-1111 Languages: English, Bengali;bangla, Spanish, Arabic,

Urdu, Hindi Wed 10:00 to 5:00

#### Jensen, Susan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-1505 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

## Kalici, Nedzat MD & 🙃 🛭

Nedzat S. Kalici, Md 193 S Plank Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-0956 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 10:00 to 5:00

#### Kaw, Anita MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Kaw, Anita MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat - Sun 9:00 to 1:00

#### Kaw, Anita MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3323 Languages: English Mon - Wed 8:00 to 5:00

#### Kaw, Anita MD Ø & € 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284 Languages: English Mon - Wed 8:00 to 5:00

## Keller, Marina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Westchester County Medical Center

\_

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Kessler, Chaya NP & € 🗟

Parcare Community Health Network Inc 1 Stelisk Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 472-6226 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Khan, Najmi MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA

Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Long Island Jewish Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu, Spanish, Hindi, French

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### King, Mary DO Ø & € 🗟

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284 Catskill Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital

Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Koneru, Prabash MD & 🗗 🛭

North Shore Onsite Medical Diagnostics PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 836-1111

Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish Mon, Tue, Thu, Sun 9:00 to 5:00 Wed, Sat 10:00 to 5:00

#### Korsakoff, Kristopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

DBA Community Medical Care 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-9979 St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Gastroenterology

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Korsakoff, Kristopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
161 E Main St, Suite 300-301
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 856-3812
St Anthony Community Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Gastroenterology
Mon - Sun 8:00 to 8:00

### Makam, Sashi MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 1:00

#### Mansur, Abeera MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Martini, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue, Fri 8:30 to 4:00 Thu 11:00 to 5:00

#### Martini, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Wed - Thu 8:30 to 5:00

## Martini, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Muldoon, Michele NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3323 Languages: English Mon, Sun 8:30 to 3:00

#### Muldoon, Michele NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 Languages: English Thu - Fri 8:30 to 4:30

#### Nieto, Charles MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3666 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Nieto, Charles MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC 505 Route 208, Suite 14 & 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

## Internal Medicine - cont.

### Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 537 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8500 Languages: English, Yoruba

Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 2:00

#### Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 3125 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8500 Languages: English, Yoruba Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 10:00 to 5:00

#### Parmar, Sonal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Pathak, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Center Inc 14 Jason Pl, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 845-5118 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese Subspecialty: Pediatrics Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

### Plaza, Christian NP & 🗗 🛭

Paul Saladino DBA Cross Valley Health And Medicine PC 407 Gidney Ave, Suite B Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-7075 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Mon - Sun 8:00 to 5:00

#### Polizzi, Gaspare MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 745 Ny-17m, Suite 202 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 928-2550 Good Samaritan Hospital Arnot Ogden Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Poper, Chaim DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Profeta, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA

Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-3310 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Purice, Gabriel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, French, Italian, Romanian, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Quinones, Edgard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Edgard Quinones PC** 122 E Main St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-0423 Languages: English Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon 9:00 to 4:00 Wed - Thu, Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Ramaswamy, Ravi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Orange Nephrology PC

110 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 7 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0560 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ramaswamy, Ravi MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

#### **Internal Medicine - cont.**

#### Rametta, Concetto MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

Wed 8:30 to 12:30

#### Rametta. Concetto MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 22 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0659 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Italian Mon - Tue 7:00 to 4:00 Thu 6:00 to 4:00 Fri 7:00 to 3:00

#### Raval, Manish MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

Subspecialty: Pediatrics Mon - Sat 9:00 to 1:00

#### Reed, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7878 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 10:30 to 5:00

## Reich, Jennifer MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Mon, Wed, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Reza, Jahanara MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Jahanara Reza Md PC
67 E Main St
Washingtonville, NY 10992
(845) 496-8466
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital
Languages: English, Bengali;bangla
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction
Medicine)
Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

## Rosen, Yitzhak MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Parcare Community Health Network Inc 1 Stelisk Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 472-6226 Languages: English, Hebrew Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease Wed 9:00 to 2:00

Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ruiz, Javier MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Health Group, LLP 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Saladino, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Paul Saladino DBA Cross Valley
Health And Medicine PC
407 Gidney Ave, Suite B
Newburgh, NY 12550
(845) 561-7075
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction
Medicine)
Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00

Mon - Tue 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 8:00 to 5:00 Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:00 to 1:00

#### Sawhney, Manita DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi

Tue, Thu 8:30 to 9:00

#### Sawhney, Manita DO ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi, Chinese, French, Haitian-Creole, Japanese

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Schwalb, David MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# **Primary Care Practitioners - cont.**

#### Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Schwartz, Moishe MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212

Languages: English, Hebrew,

Yiddish

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Shah. Dhirailal MD & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 2142 Ny-302 Circleville, NY 10919 (845) 888-2200

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Afar Mon - Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Wed 9:00 to 1:00

#### Shah, Dhirailal MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Afar

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Kaushal MD & 🙃 🗟

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Mon - Tue 8:00 to 4:00

#### Shah, Kaushal MD & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 475 Nv-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7830

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Shah, Kaushal MD & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Mon - Tue 8:00 to 4:00

#### Shah, Pratibha MD & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati Mon, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 1:00 Tue 1:00 to 5:00

#### Shah, Pratibha MD & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Shinder, Neil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish Mon - Thu, Sun 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00

#### Sigva, John DO & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Tue, Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Sigva, John DO & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Doctor PC 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7830 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Sigva, John DO & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Silberberg, Chaim DO & 🙃 🛭

Genesis Medical Health PC 46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 354-1212 Nyack Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Nephrology Mon - Thu, Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Silberberg, Chaim DO & 🗗 🛭

Fri 9:00 to 12:00

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212 Nyack Hospital Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Singh, Chanchal MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon, Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Singh, Chanchal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

Thu 9:00 to 5:00

# Singh, Chanchal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English Tue, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Smith, Melissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Taniguchi, Jason DO & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 4:30

#### Taniguchi, Jason DO & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 1:00

#### Taniguchi, Jason DO & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Ullman, Shifra NP & 🗗 🖺

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212 Languages: English, Viddish

Languages: English, Yiddish Mon - Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Urcuyo, Dawnette MD 🛭 🕏 🖥

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Wed - Thu 8:00 to 4:00

#### Urcuyo, Dawnette MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7846 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 4:00

#### Vernon, Medina MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Thu 12:00 to 4:00

#### Vernon. Medina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Medical Care, PC

10 Elm St Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-6108 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Thu 12:00 to 4:00

Total Listings: 687

# **Primary Care Providers (PCP)**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

#### Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Walker, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Kj Medical Practice PC 14 Raywood Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Tue - Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Wang, Shuang-Ping MD Ø & € 🗗

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 5 Grand St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7885

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Chinese Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Wed 9:00 to 1:00

#### Wesa, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Woods, Laura NP & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-9590

Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 3:00 Wed 9:00 to 4:00

## Yan, Shiqing MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Center Inc 14 Jason Pl, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 845-5118 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Zhou, Yingna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Center Inc 14 Jason Pl, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 845-5118 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Chinese Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Zucker, Albert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 Route 208, Suite 27 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-6092 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish Mon - Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 10:00 to 4:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# **Primary Care Physicians**

# **Family Practice**

#### Alam, Afsana DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661 Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Languages: English

Mon - Tue, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Berlus, Nickisha MD & 🗗 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, French Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Chua, Justin MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Languages: English Mon - Tue 8:00 to 5:00

#### Chua, Justin MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Languages: English, Hindi Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Even, Loras DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Sun 9:00 to 5:00

#### Grover, Monica DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Asira Medical PC 6 Marion Ave Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 207-8045

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

Tue, Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Kabir, Tahsin DO & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Kelly, Peter DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Sanders, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

150 Ny-52

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Zaslow, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc 155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-6999

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

Mon, Thu 10:00 to 5:30

Tue 9:00 to 5:30 Wed 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 10:00 to 4:00

## **Primary Care Practitioners**

## **Family Practice**

#### Alexander, Terry NP & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center The New York Gracie Square Hospital Inc

Languages: English Mon - Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Amoako, Cindy NP & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

## Family Practice - cont.

#### Antony, Simy NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6930

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6, Suite 205 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 231-5411 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Tue 8:00 to 5:00

### Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon, Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 9:00 to 12:00

#### Asiedu, Sandra NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Baig, Sana NP & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Ballen, Ana NP & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center

Inc

155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-6999

Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Sat 8:30 to 1:00

#### Carmichael, Doussou NP & 🗗 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Chawla, Ravina NP & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Chiaravalloti, Danielle NP & 🙃 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 34 Ny-403 Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 424-4444 Languages: English Mon - Tue, Fri 9:00 to 5:00

Wed 10:00 to 5:00

#### Eising, Janet NP & 🗗 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 34 Ny-403 Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 424-4444 Languages: English Thu 10:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Garber, Helen NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Guekjian, Taline NP & 🙃 🛭

Tue, Thu 8:00 to 5:00

Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Armenian, Arabic

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical

Tue 3:30 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

### Family Practice - cont.

#### John, Smitha NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 9:00 to 1:00

#### Paolilli, Eric NP & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English Tue 9:00 to 5:00

#### Petersen, Lena NP & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Ranalletta, Matthew NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 979 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 230-2382 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# Ranalletta, Matthew NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Ranalletta, Matthew NP & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English Mon - Sun 8:30 to 5:00

#### Treanor, Margaret NP & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898

Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### **Internal Medicine**

#### Amin. Nadia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516

(845) 809-5661

Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Urdu

Mon, Thu 9:00 to 4:00

#### Bank, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Medical Care PC 91 Gleneida Ave, Suite A Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-7001 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon, Wed - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 1:00

#### Bouchard, Martha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Bouchard, Martha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon, Fri 9:00 to 12:00 Tue 1:00 to 5:00 Wed - Thu 9:00 to 5:00

#### Choudry, Maddipoti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology Wed 2:00 to 5:00 Thu 1:30 to 4:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

#### Internal Medicine - cont.

#### Choudry, Maddipoti MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492

Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, Hindi, German

Subspecialty: Cardiology

Tue 8:00 to 4:00

#### Choudry, Maddipoti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Cardiology

Tue 8:30 to 12:00 Sat 8:00 to 5:00

#### Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Hematology Mon - Sun 12:00 to 5:00

## Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2388 Northern Westchester Hospital

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Hematology Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Dorsa, Frank MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Dorsa, Frank MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Gorich, George MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

George Gorich Md PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-116 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 441-8504 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Internal Mon - Thu 8:00 to 4:00 Fri 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 3:00

#### Gupta, Anita MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon 1:00 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 12:00 Wed - Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Fri 8:30 to 12:00

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD Ø & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont.

## **Internal Medicine - cont.**

#### Hamroff, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Tue - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Hamroff, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Higgins, William MD ② & € 🗟

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 175 Route 9d, Suite 104 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661

Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Languages: English Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

### Hubner, Jeanne NP & 🙃 🛭

Putnam Ridge 46 Mount Ebo Rd North Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3636 Languages: English Tue - Sat 8:00 to 4:30

#### Kamin, Henry MD ⊘& 🗗 🛚

Ucp Association Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Kamin, Henry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Keise, Kay NP & € 🗗

Tue - Thu 10:30 to 1:00

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Koutelos, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492

Languages: English, Greek Mon - Fri 9:00 to 5:00

#### Kozicz, Izabela MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

#### Kurtz, Norma MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English Mon - Fri 10:00 to 2:00

#### Lama, Genevieve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Endocrinology & Metabolism Thu 7:30 to 2:30

#### Legler, Glenn MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Mon, Thu - Fri 9:00 to 5:00 Tue 12:00 to 5:00 Sat 9:00 to 12:00

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Primary Care Practitioners - cont. Internal Medicine - cont.

# Ligenza, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006

Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

Mon - Tue, Fri 9:00 to 4:00

Wed 9:00 to 5:00 Thu 9:00 to 12:00

#### Mani, Egesta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 228-2910 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

#### Ochei, Robin MD & 🙃 🛭

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050

Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

## Patterson, Kemeisha NP & 🗗 🗈

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English Mon - Thu 8:00 to 5:00

#### Rojas, Henry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

H & L Rojas, M.d., P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-124 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5627 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Mon, Thu 8:30 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 4:00 Wed 8:30 to 4:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00

#### Rosen, Mitchell MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

H & L Rojas, M.d., P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-124 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5627 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Mon, Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Tue - Wed 9:00 to 4:00 Fri 9:00 to 3:00

#### Santos, Minerva MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Rt. 9d 2nd Floor 1756 Ny-9d, 2nd Floor Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 739-1219 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Tue - Wed 9:00 to 5:00

#### Santos, Minerva MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Thu 8:00 to 5:00 Sat 8:00 to 2:00

#### Shamian, Benhoor MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Faroese, Hebrew, Spanish Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

# Skladzinska-Reyher, Edyta MD ⊘ ♣ ♠ 🖪

Edyta Skladzinska-Reyher, M.d. 1226 Oregon Rd, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 526-2200 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Polish Mon, Thu 9:00 to 5:00 Tue 9:00 to 3:00 Wed 2:00 to 5:00 Fri 9:00 to 12:00

#### Taha, Omar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Arabic,

Spanish

Mon - Fri 8:00 to 5:00

Total Listings: 687

# **Primary Care Providers (PCP)**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam Primary Care Practitioners - cont.** Zarcone, Valerie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈 Internal Medicine - cont. Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. Turchioe, Frank MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 670 Stoneleigh Ave Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Carmel, NY 10512 Group/Hudson Valley (845) 876-3001 1756 Ny-9d **Hudson Valley Hospital Center** Cold Spring, NY 10516 Nyu Hospitals Center (845) 809-5661 Languages: English St. John's Riverside Hospital Mon - Fri 12:00 to 5:00 Hudson Valley Hospital Center New York Presbyterian Hospital Languages: English Mon 9:00 to 5:00 Zarcone, Valerie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈 Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00 Zarcone, Valerie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈 Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 979 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 230-2382 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English Mon - Fri 8:30 to 5:00

# **Walk-In Clinics**

See icon guide on page I

Urgent Care Centers
Urgent Care
Garnet Health Urgent Care PC & €
707 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 333-7575 Languages: English
Languages. English
Garnet Health Urgent Care PC & €
102 Clowes Ave
Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200
Languages: English
Middletown Medical PC & ⊕ 🖸 2142 Ny-302
Circleville, NY 10919
(845) 744-4499
Languages: English
Wellnow Urgent Care P C DBA
Wellnow Urgent Care & ⊕ 🛭 1425 Ny-300
Newburgh, NY 12550
(845) 674-9735
Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# Advanced Heart Failure &

# **Transplant Cardiology**

#### Bhinder, Jasjit MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

## Aids/Hiv Specialist

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

#### **Dutchess**

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

## Allergy & Immunology

### Hugh, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean

#### Resnick, David MD ② & ⊕ 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 2507 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3111 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Resnick, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Caremount Medical, P.c. 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-4990 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, French, Arabic

# Audiology

#### Axelrod, Robin AUD & 🙃 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

#### Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

#### Cerrone, Carmelina MA & 🗗 🛚

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 562-0760

Languages: English

#### Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Franky, Sarah AUD & 🗗 🛭

Audiology Services Company USA LLC

18 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Ctr 16

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-3059 Languages: English

#### Harrison, Kelle MS & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

#### Hoffman, Jessica AUD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-4634 Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Audiology - cont.

#### Lileika, Nada MA & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Murdolo, Amanda AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

### Russo, Stephanie AUD & 🗗 🛭

Audiology Services Company USA LLC

18 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Ctr 16

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-3059

Languages: English, Sign-Language

#### Sullivan, Amanda AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

#### Tschorn, Francesca AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 235-1888

Languages: English

#### Turner, Amber AUD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636

Languages: English

### Zory, Kathleen AUD & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Languages: English

# **Cardiac Electrophysiology**

#### Frenkel, Daniel MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Hoch, Ethan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Hoch, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

## Hoch, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hoch, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

## Levin, Sarah MD ② & ❸ 🛭

Practice PC

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Levin, Sarah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiology

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Cardiac Electrophysiology - cont.

#### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

### Varanasi, Sankar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Varanasi, Sankar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### **Cardio-Thoracic**

#### Awaka, Sunday NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Bennett, Joanne NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6540 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Kenny, Geraldine NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kenny, Geraldine NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Lettera, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Weigel, Tracey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Cardiology

#### Ather, Kashif MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ather, Kashif MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Bewley, Benoit MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

## Bewley, Benoit MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Bewley, Benoit MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

### Bewley, Benoit MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

Brown, Randolph MD ② & ❸ 월

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319

Languages: English

### Burns, Stephen NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Burns, Stephen NP & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Camastro, Michelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Camastro, Michelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Chaudhry, Waseem MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319

Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu

### Choudhry, M Saleem MD ⊘ 🔂 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 841 Ny-52, Suite 2 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-4650

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Choudhry, M Saleem MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Choudry, Maddipoti MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 211 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 226-4590 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Cohen, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Foster, Shyna NP & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

### Foster, Shyna NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Frenkel, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6900

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Elec-

trophysiology

### Gass, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6540 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

### Gillen, Erin NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Gundeck, Ethan MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 28 Spring Brook Park Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-0508 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Gundeck, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Gundeck, Ethan MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Haleem, Kamran MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

### Haleem, Kamran MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

### Haleem, Kamran MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

### Haleem, Kamran MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Hammoud, Ali MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1006 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-0508 Kingston Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

### Harrison, Mark MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Imperato-Wilber, Jaymie NP & @

 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Intwala, Sunny MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Gujarati

### Intwala, Sunny MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Gujarati

### Jacobson, Jason MD ⊗ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6540 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Joshi, Sandeep MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Katz, Gregory MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Languages: English

### Katz, Gregory MD Ø & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English

### Laico, Colleen NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 339-3663 Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Larsen, Sayaka NP & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Westchester Medical Center

Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Levin, Sarah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

### Levin, Sarah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

### Levine, Elliot MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Levine, Elliot MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

### Ling, Julie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Ling, Julie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 28 Spring Brook Park Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-0508 Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Ling, Julie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Northern Dutchess Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Longo, Tara NP & 🙃 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 201s Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400 Languages: English

### Lucas, Anne NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lucas, Anne NP & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lyons, James MD ∅ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Res Hlth Care Facility.inc

Languages: English

### Lyons, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Res Hlth Care Facility,inc

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Transplant Surgery

### Malhotra, Divya MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Mondal, Pratik MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Languages: English

### Moscicki, Rachel NP & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Naqvi, Syed MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319
Mid Hudson Valley Divisio

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu

### Naqvi, Syed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1096 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

### Nagvi, Syed MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu

### Naqvi, Syed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 1989 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu, Gujarati, Hindi

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

### Pacenza, Gladys NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

### Pan, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Pillai, Nisha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Forest Hills Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Malayalam

### Pollack, Cary MD & 🗗 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 Montefiore Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch, Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Portelli, Paula NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Rainaldi, Patricia NP & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiology - cont.

### Rehman, Asif MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 South Nassau Communities Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Elec-

### Schmidt, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

trophysiology

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Sokol, Sergio MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

All Borough Medical Solution, P.c. 355 Fishkill Ave
Beacon, NY 12508
(845) 831-6000
North Shore University Hospital
Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens
St. John's Episcopal Hospital
Languages: English, Hebrew,
Spanish

### Solomon, Lawrence MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Stent, Sabrina NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish

### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

### Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery

### Axelrod, Howard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

### Axelrod, Howard MD ② & 🕫 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

Westchester Medical Center

### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital

#### Lucas, Anne NP & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Languages: English, Spanish

### Mangi, Abeel MD ⊗ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery - cont.

### Mangi, Abeel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Languages: English

### Mateo, Romeo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

### Patton, Byron MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

7 Fox St, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

### Patton, Byron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6920 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

### Saltzberg, Stephanie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Valley Interventional Medical Associates PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Albany Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

### Sedore, Dina NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Languages: English

### Sedore, Dina NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Languages: English

### Sedore, Dina NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### **Cardiovascular Disease**

## Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD ⊗ &

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6540 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

### Campo, Aarti MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Campo, Aarti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Campo, Aarti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Chhabra, Lovely MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Chhabra, Lovely MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Choudry, Subbarao MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 211 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 226-4590 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Telugu

#### Doshi, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 1989 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

### Doshi, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1096 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Essa, Yasin MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-9793 Languages: English Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

#### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Putnam Hospital Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Putnam Hospital Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Harrison, Mark MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Languages: English, Spanish

### Harrison, Mark MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Jafar, M MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Jafar, M MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Jaglan, Akshar DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 243 N Rd, Suite 201s Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Jha, Sanjaya MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

### Jha, Sanjaya MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi

### Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

2510 Us-44 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Languages: English Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Kaghazian, Maria MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455

Languages: English

ology

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

### Kantaros, Louis MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
28 Spring Brook Park
Rhinebeck, NY 12572
(845) 876-0508
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Kantrowitz, Niki MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 339-3663 Languages: English

### Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Languages: English, Spanish

### Kroll, Douglas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Lee, William MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Messina, Anthony MD Ø & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

### Messina, Anthony MD ∅ & 🗗 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

### Messina, Anthony MD ∅ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

Messina, Anthony MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Italian,
Spanish

### Messina, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

### Murphy, Jonathan MD Ø & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Nag, Tonusri DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 243 N Rd, Suite 201s Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400 Nyack Hospital Brookhaven Memorial Hospital St Peter's Hospital Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

### Nagvi, Syed MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1096 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Naqvi, Syed MD Ø & € 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 790-9300 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu, Spanish

### Nagvi, Sved MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

New York Cardiac Care PC 74 W Cedar St, Suite 2a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu

### Naqvi, Syed MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nesheiwat Medical Practice, PC 1989 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu, Gujarati,

Hindi

Subspecialty: Cardiology

### Naqvi, Syed MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu, Spanish

### Naqvi, Syed MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Mid Hudson Regional Hospital @ Wmc 245 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Urdu

### Narayan, Rajeev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Narayan, Rajeev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

### Nathanson, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 10 Cranberry Drive Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 231-5600 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Oconnell, Patricia NP & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Oconnell, Patricia NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ojha, Chandra MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Bengali; bangla, Hindi, Spanish Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Patel, Mehul MD & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-4400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Gujarati, Hindi. Urdu

### Patel, Shalin MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English

### Patel, Shalin MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Languages: English

### Petersen, Lena NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Petersen, Lena NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

### Portelli III, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

### Rahman, Mahboobur MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Mahboobur Rahman, Md 243 N Rd, #201n Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0370 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

### Ratchford, Leah NP & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English

### Ratchford, Leah NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Languages: English

### Schaefer, Benjamin MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Schaefer, Benjamin MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 28 Spring Brook Park Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-0508 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD ∅ & 🙃

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Languages: English, Spanish

### Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD ⊘ & •

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish

### Shah, Falak MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Shah, Niravkumar MD & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-0740 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu

### Sherman, Marc MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Heartbeat Medical, PC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English, Spanish

### Shikari, Munir MD & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 565-0740 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish,

Urdu

### Spevack, Daniel MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

### Steckman, David MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Steckman, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish

### Thanneer, Latha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404 St. Joseph's Medical Center

### Varanasi, Sankar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English, Hindi

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Elec-

trophysiology

## Varanasi, Sankar MD ⊗ & 🗗 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Elec-

### Wrobel, Rachel NP & 🙃 🛭

trophysiology

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Wrobel, Rachel NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Yen, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Northern Dutchess Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

### Yen, Michael MD Ø & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9760 Northern Dutchess Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

### Zananski, Amber NP & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Zananski, Amber NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish

### Chiropractor

### Amodeo, Thomas DC & 🗗 🗈

Amodeo Chiropractic 155 All Angels Hill Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 298-7105 Languages: English, Spanish

### Garner, Gregory DC & € 🗟

Garner Chiropractic 4 Tucker Dr Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-8400 Languages: English

### Olmo, Joseph DC & 🙃 🛭

Mid Hudson Chiropractic Health Services 1075 Ny-82, Suite 4 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 221-3555

Languages: English, Spanish

### Strange, Robert DC & 🗗 🖺

Dr Robert A Strange PC 2608 Us-44 Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5410 Languages: English

### **Clinical Pathology**

### Awasum, Michael MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Hug Ronny, Faisal MD Ø & € 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Islam, Humayun MD ② & 🙃 🗟

Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English Kleinman, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

### Niederland, Martha MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-7394 Jamaica Hospital Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Flushing Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English

### Okby, Nader MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Orange Pathology Associates 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 369-4200 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English

### Rubin, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Francis Hospital 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 294-4339 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess Critical Care Medicine Internal** Clinical Pathology - cont. Matela, Ajsza MD & 🗗 🛭 Westchester Medical Center Apedo, Matthew MD Ø & 🕏 🗟 Zhu, Yijun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Advanced Physician Services, PC Westchester Medical Center Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 241 N Rd Advanced Physician Services PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 (845) 454-8500 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center -(914) 493-7394 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Concourse Division Languages: English, Spanish Languages: English Westchester County Medical Erdreich, Brett MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Center Colon & Rectal Surgery Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center -21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Bendl, Ryan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖪 **Fulton Division** Poughkeepsie. NY 12601 Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Polish (845) 214-1880 Advanced Physician Services PC Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Vassar Brothers Medical Center 241 N Rd Merrill, Richard DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Languages: English Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases (845) 483-5000 21 Reade Pl Westchester County Medical Guerrero, Melanie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Center Health Quest Medical Practice, PC (845) 214-1880 Languages: English 45 Reade Pl Vassar Brothers Medical Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Choi, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Languages: English (845) 454-8500 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Murtuza, Magbool MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Languages: English Floor Westchester Medical Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Khan, Zubair MD & 🗗 🛭 Advanced Physicians Services PC (845) 483-6001 Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd, 3 Spellman Vassar Brothers Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Northern Dutchess Hospital 241 N Rd, 3 Spellman (845) 483-5332 Languages: English Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Subspecialty: General Surgery (845) 483-5332 Westchester Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Lau, Lung MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Languages: English Westchester Medical Center Nuvance Health Medical Practice, Panchabhai, Tanmay MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺 Languages: English P.C. Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Lam, Pang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Floor (845) 214-1800 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English, Chinese (845) 483-6217 Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery Vassar Brothers Medical Center Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Languages: English, Cantonese, Mandarin, Chinese

Total Listings: 4940

### **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Critical Care Medicine Internal - cont.

### Ritter, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital

### Ritter. Steven MD ⊗ & 🕫 🗈

Languages: English

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

### **Critical Care Medicine Surgery**

### Carlson, Amanda MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6416 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

### Carlson, Amanda MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6416 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

### Chaar, Mitchell MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

### Dalal, Setu DO & 🗗 🖺

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Languages: English, Spanish

### Elsawy, Osama DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

### Flashburg, Erika DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Flashburg, Erika DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Froula, Gabriel MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8162

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

## Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Interfaith Medical Center Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### **Critical Care Medicine Surgery** cont.

### Novetsky, Akiva MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2181 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hebrew

### Vargas, Maria NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

### Vargas, Maria NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Vinces, Fausto DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1810 St Barnabas Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian, Spanish

### Vinces, Fausto DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 St Barnabas Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian, Spanish

### Subspecialty: General Surgery

Cytopathology

### Csury, Laszlo MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Anatomic & Clinical Pathology

### Dermatology

### Al Shaer, Mays MD & 🗗 🖺

Mays Al-Shaer 108 Montgomery St, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 593-9682 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Arabic

### Austin, Craig MD Ø & € 🗈

Craig Austin Dermatology, PC 6565 Rhinebeck, Ste 11 Rhinebeck, NY 12572-3726 (845) 516-6500 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

### Austin, Craig MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Craig Austin Dermatology, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 231 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-6669 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

### Belaidi, Marisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Belaidi, Marisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Campton, Kristina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English, Spanish

### Charles, Carlos MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English, Spanish

### Charles, Carlos MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St. 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Dermatology - cont.

### Hoffman, Cindy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cindy Hoffman, Do, PC 7 Pine Woods Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2990 Languages: English

### Hoffman, Cindy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cindy Hoffman, Do, PC 4 Crumwold Pl Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2990 Languages: English

### Hughes, Melville MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Melville H Hughes Md PC 7 Pine Woods Rd, Suite 5 Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-3376

Languages: English, Spanish

### Hughes, Melville MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Melville H Hughes Md PC 1 Bushwick Rd, Suite D Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-5095

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hulur, Imge MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

New York Hand And Physical Therapy PLLC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

### Jaiani, Lasha MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English, Georgian,

Russian

### Jaiani, Lasha MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English, Georgian,

Russian

### Kabigting, Filamer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Dermatopathology

### Kabigting, Filamer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Dermatopathology

### Kaminetsky, Joshua MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

#### Kaminetsky, Joshua MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English

### Kezis, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English

### Kezis, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

### Mannam, Harshitha MD Ø & € 🗟

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English

### Mannam, Harshitha MD Ø & € 🗟

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

#### Matatova, Marina DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Nyu Hospitals Center

### Matatova, Marina DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English, Russian

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, Russian

### Mitchell, Krystal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley. PC 243 N Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7272 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Dermatology - cont.

#### Nia, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Languages: English

### Nia, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

### Saluja, Sandeep MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Languages: English

### Saluja, Sandeep MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

#### Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD ∅ & 🗗

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English, French, Dutch

#### Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD ∅ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730

Languages: English, French, Dutch

### Warycha, Melanie MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Caremount Medical, P.c. 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-4990 Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Xing, Yiping MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English, Mandarin

### Xing, Yiping MD & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730

Languages: English, Mandarin

### Zeltser, Ross MD ⊗ & 🗗 Hudson Dermatology PC

29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English, Russian

### Zeltser, Ross MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English, Russian

### Dermatopathology

### Kabigting, Filamer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Dermatology

### Kabigting, Filamer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350

Languages: English Subspecialty: Dermatology

### **Diagnostic Radiology**

### Abadir, Adel MD & 🗗 🛭

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, pllc 14 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848 Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🙃 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 111 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Cooper, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Cooper, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Cooper, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Daniel, Dalton MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Languages: English, Russian, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

### Fox, Kenneth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Diagnostic Imaging,pllc 14 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848

Languages: English, Spanish

### Fox, Kenneth MD ② & ⊕ 🖺

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, PLLC 1323 Us-9, Suite 107 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 471-2848 Languages: English

### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Herman, Mira MD Ø & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC

1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Herman, Mira MD Ø & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 243 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🗓

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Northern Dutchess Hospital

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🗓

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Kotinsley, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Kurian, Jessica MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500

Languages: English

### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

## Kyriakakos, Christopher MD ⊗ &

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Kyriakakos, Christopher MD ⊗ &

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Kyriakakos, Christopher MD $\odot$ & $\odot$

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Kyriakakos, Christopher MD ∅ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Kyriakakos, Christopher MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 111 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Kyriakakos, Christopher MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖪

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Lau, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lau, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Ellenville Regional Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Lau, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Llewellyn, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Languages: English

### Llewellyn, Kathleen MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Languages: English

### Llewellyn, Kathleen MD ⓒ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Logiurato, Brendan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊗ & 🔂 🖸

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 111 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

ventional Radiology

### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

### Logiurato, Brendan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

### Mohabir, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Mohabir, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Languages: English

#### Panghaal, Vikash MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-5600 Languages: English

### Springer, Scott DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Poughkeepsie Medical Group LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 454-5000 Languages: English

### Waldman, Michael MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, PLLC 1323 Us-9, Suite 107 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 471-2848 Languages: English

### Yeisley, Christopher MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Languages: English

### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Dra Imaging, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

### Abraham, Joel DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

### Languages: English

Abubaker, Syed MD ② & € ☐ Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 765-2240

Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

### Ahari, Shahram MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

### Ajbani, Keyur MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Medicine)

Gujarati

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish,

### Amarteifio, Francis MD ⊗ & 🔂 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Apsan, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

### Azmy, Christeen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

### Barone, Ingrid NP & 🗗 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Barone, Ingrid NP & 🗗 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Basdeo, Donald NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Basdeo, Donald NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Baux-Johnson, Jamie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD 🛭 & 🙃

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Long Island Jewish Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD ⊘ & •

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English

### Benjamin, Johanne MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 876-3001 **Huntington Hospital** 

Languages: English, Haitian-Creole

### Benjamin, Johanne MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

**Huntington Hospital** 

Languages: English, Haitian-Creole

### Berliner, Brett MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Rome Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

(845) 454-8500

### Bilgen, Ozlem MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Peconic Bay Medical Center Languages: English, Turkish

### Bindra, Marushka MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425 Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Phelps Memorial Hospital Center South Shore University Hospital

(Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

### Blagbrough, Brendan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Westchester County Medical

Center

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

### Bleich, Lila NP & 🗗 🖺

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Nv-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

### Bonnet, Andre DO & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Bonnet, Andre DO & 🗗 🖺

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Borenstein, Marc MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Borenstein, Marc MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Bortell, Natalia NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie. NY 12603 (845) 243-7100 Languages: English

### Bortell, Natalia NP & 🙃 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Bradley, Sheldon NP & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 St Peter's Hospital Albany Memorial Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Brooks, Francine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Languages: English

### Brooks, Francine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2455 Languages: English

### Bruck, Isaac MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

### Bruck, Isaac MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (315) 798-8100 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Brutus, Sargine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 St. Joseph's Medical Center Alice Hyde Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

### Brutus-Bush, Rachelle NP & 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Brutus-Bush, Rachelle NP & 🗗 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 243-7100 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Caban Rivera, Rafael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Caban Rivera, Rafael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

## Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP & ⊕ 🗈

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP & ⊕ ⊕

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Cecil. Jesse MD Ø & € 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Cespedes, Victoria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Chasin, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Chasin, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Chaudhry, Kanwal MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 North Shore University Hospital South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Punjabi, Urdu

### Chiera, Patricia NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Chiera, Patricia NP & 🙃 🖪

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Choudri, Ambreen MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English

### Choudri, Ambreen MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English

### Clayton, Kerri DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cocuzza, Tina MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

### Languages: English

Cocuzza, Tina MD ② & ⊕ ᡚ Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Westchester County Medical Center

### Languages: English

Cohen, Alexander MD ② & € ☐ Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Colantoni, Matthew DO 🛭 & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English, Spanish

### Corinaldi, Chalene MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240

(845) 765-2240 Languages: English

### Cruci, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Cruci, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Cudjoe, Edinam NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-2511 Languages: English, Twi

### Cudjoe, Edinam NP & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455

Languages: English, Twi

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Cudjoe, Edinam NP & 🗗 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English, Twi

### Cunningham, Christine NP & 🙃 🗈

Urgent Care Fishkill Westage 600 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (844) 484-6564 Languages: English

### Cunningham, Christine NP & 🗗 🗈

Urgent Care Rhinebeck 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (844) 484-6564 Languages: English

### Cunningham, Christine NP & 🙃 🗈

Urgent Care Columbia St 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (844) 484-6564 Languages: English

### Datiashvili, Otar MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Rome Memorial Hospital Languages: English

### Datiashvili, Otar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Rome Memorial Hospital Languages: English

## **Dethomas, Eleanor MD** ⊘ & **G** B Emergency Physicians Services Of

New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Newyork-Presbyterian Lawrence Hospital Languages: English

### Diamond, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

### Diamond, Jay MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Nyu Hospitals Center

### Diescher, Marissa NP & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Diescher, Marissa NP & 🗗 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Dittrich, Freya DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center North Shore University Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Dolgov, Anna-Marie NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Dyson, Duane MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Elahi, Ershad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Woodhull Medical & Mental Health Center Languages: English

### Engelhart, Heather MD & 🗗 🖺

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 941 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Kingston Hospital The Saratoga Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Felice, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 Languages: English

### Felice, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Felice, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Fil, Laura DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Fil, Laura DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Gaer, Sasha NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 3 Spellman Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5332

Languages: English, French

### Gaer, Sasha NP & € 🗗

Pulmonary/Icu Medical, PLLC 69 W Cedar St, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 232-5590

Languages: English, French

### Glik, Gayle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

### Goyal, Pratima MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English, Hindi

### Gray, Nicole NP & € 🗟

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

### Greenblatt, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

### Greenblatt, Robert MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Gumaer, Robin NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

### Gutterson, Glen MD ② & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Hall, Karin NP & € 🖸 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Hanafi, Walid MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

### Harmon, Jessica MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Haydt, Melissa NP & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Languages: English

### Haydt, Melissa NP & 🗗 🛚

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Havdt. Melissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Hazlitt, Melissa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Heslinga, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Medicine)

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

### Hirko, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Ho, Susana MD 🛭 🕏 🗟

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English, Chinese

### Ho, Susana MD 🗸 🕏 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English, Chinese

#### Hosain. Fatima MD & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Hughes, Kristin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

Languages: English, Spanish

(845) 473-8856

### Intissar, Amne NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Issley, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 University Hospital Of Brooklyn Languages: English, German, French, Spanish

#### Iwaniw. Ihor Alex MD ② & 🙃 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 Route 55, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 485-4455 Languages: English

### Iwaniw, Ihor Alex MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Iwaniw, Ihor Alex MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-2511 Languages: English

#### Jaiyeola, Bola NP & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (645) 876-3001 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** 

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Johnson, Malcolm MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mount Sinai Morningside (Formerly Mount Sinai St. Luke's) Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Mount Sinai Beth Israel Languages: English, Spanish, Sign-Language

### Kabbash, Barbara NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Languages: English

### Kalathivila, Dominic NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Kaplan, Stanley MD & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275

Samaritan Hospital Of Troy Languages: English, Russian

### Kazos, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Greek

### Kazos, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Greek

### Kazos, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (215) 442-5076 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Greek

### Keene, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-5699

Languages: English

### Kelly, Stephen DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish

### Kemp, Laurel NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Kemp, Laurel NP & 🙃 🛭

Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

### Kennedy, Derek MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Khan, Zubair MD & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 243-7100 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Khan, Zubair MD & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Khankhel, Nauman MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center

Romanian

### Kubert, Jason MD Ø & € 🗟

Languages: English, Spanish,

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (716) 931-5595 Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Kubert, Jason MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (716) 931-5595 Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Kurtz, Norma MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Ucp Association Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Kwok, Yong DO & 🙃 🖸

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 St Peter's Hospital Languages: English

### Kwok, Yong DO & 🙃 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 St Peter's Hospital Languages: English

### LA, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

### Lacheney, Bethany NP & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Languages: English

### Lee, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English, Korean,

Languages: English, Korean,

Spanish

### Lee, Sean DO 🛭 🖧 🗟 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Lee, Sean DO 🛭 🕹 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Lepp, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Leuchten, Scott DO & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

### Litvak, Ilya DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English, Russian

#### Litvak, Ilva DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English, Russian

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Lobosco, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Madore, Gigi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Maenza, Nicholas DO & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Makker, Tanveer MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish

### Maldonado, Andres MD & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260

Languages: English

### Maldonado, Andres MD & 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260

Languages: English

### Manierre, Steven DO ⊗ & 🗗 🖺

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Ellis Hospital Languages: English

### Markenson, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Spanish

### Marra, Kelly NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Marra, Kelly NP & 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Mascia, Angelo DO & € 🗟

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (215) 442-5076 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

### Mastandrea, Domenico DO ⊘ & ©

Medicine)

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Italian

### Mckenna, Linda NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Linda NP & € 🗗

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Mcknight, Aminata NP & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

### **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Menna, Michael DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856

Languages: English, Spanish

### Miano, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Miano, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Midgley, Stephanie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

### Miller, Alan MD & 🗗 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Faxton St Lukes Healthcare Languages: English

### Miller, Alan MD & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Faxton St Lukes Healthcare Languages: English

### Miller, Daniel DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Miranda. Annie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Moore, David MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 941 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English

### Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP & € 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP & ⊕ 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Naderi, Sassan MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Richmond University Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Coney Island Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Naparst, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Natal, Brenda MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

### Natale, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 St Peter's Hospital Languages: English

### Nazziola, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Ndille, Tessa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Ndille, Tessa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Neifeld, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York. PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

### Neifeld, Gary MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (645) 876-3001 Languages: English

### Nelson-Perron. Melissa MD ⊘ & **6** 🖸

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, French

### Nickles, Leroy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Nickles, Leroy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Nidorf, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York. PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (645) 876-3001 Languages: English, Spanish

### Nidorf, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Norman, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 485-4455 Languages: English

### Norman, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455 Languages: English

### Norman, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Pulse Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Nunez, Randolph MD & 🗗 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Lenox Hill Hospital

### Nwoke, Uloaku NP & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Spanish

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Nwoke, Uloaku NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 243-7100 Languages: English

#### Oconnor, Brandon MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Otts, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Papish, Mark MD Ø & € 🗓

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Kingston Hospital New York-Presbyterian Queens Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP & 🙃 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Parsa, Tania MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (645) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Parsa, Tania MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Patel, Raviraj MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Beth Israel Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pazhayampallil, Jesil MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

## Perry-Hoffstatter, Brittany DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

## Perry-Hoffstatter, Brittany DO ⊗ & • 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Petricek, Ursula NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9500

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Petricek, Ursula NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9500 Languages: English

#### Pinero, Joseph MD ⊗ & 🗗 🖺

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 941 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pintado. Erin NP & 🗗 🗓

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Pizzitola, Gina MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Languages: English

#### Plansky, Jason MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Poncher, Evan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 St. Mary's Healthcare Languages: English

#### Prince, Kristen NP & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Propersi, Marco DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ramnarine, Mityanand MD 🛛 & 🙃

Hudson Valley Regional
Community Health Centers, Inc.
301 Manchester Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 473-8856
Long Island Jewish Medical Center
Glen Cove Hospital
Plainview Hospital
Languages: English

#### Regan, Allison MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 University Hospital Of Brooklyn Languages: English

#### Regan, Allison MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 University Hospital Of Brooklyn Languages: English

#### Regan, Allison MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (212) 442-5076 University Hospital Of Brooklyn Languages: English

#### Rizzo, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Coney Island Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Rodriguez, Nearco NP & 🗗 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (865) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Rogotzke, Cyle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Sisters Of Charity Hospital Kenmore Mercy Hospital Mercy Hospital Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Rogotzke, Cyle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Sisters Of Charity Hospital Kenmore Mercy Hospital Mercy Hospital Languages: English

#### Ruvo, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Saltzman, Maya MD & 🗗 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Mount St. Mary's Hospital Languages: English

#### Saltzman, Maya MD & 🗗 🗈

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mount St. Mary's Hospital Languages: English

### Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD 🛛 & 🙃

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-8500
Elmhurst Hospital Center
Languages: English, Russian,
Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog,
Bengali;bangla
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD 🛛 & 🙃

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian, Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog, Bengali;bangla Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Schneid, Sharona MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Schori, Erez MD & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Sehrawat, Sidhant NP & 🗗 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Sehrawat, Sidhant NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Sharma, Raman NP & 🗗 🗈

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Sharma, Raman NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Sharma, Samar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086

#### Sidhu, Ravinder MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

#### Simonson, Erik MD & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Soha, Walter MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455 Languages: English

#### Soha, Walter MD Ø & € 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-2511 Languages: English

#### Stamberg, Eric MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

#### Stillman, Bess MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medicine)

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Taylor, Meleta NP & 🙃 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Teitz, Leonard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Teitz, Leonard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Languages: English

#### Templeton, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Tobey, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, French

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

#### Tobey, Richard MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, French

#### Tonery, Jessica NP & 🗗 🖺

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 597-4500 Languages: English

#### Tornatore, Angela NP & 🗗 🗈

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Trivedi, Maulik MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

#### Turvey, Karen NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Unadkat, Deven DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

#### Van Dunk, Victorio NP & 🗗 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Fishkill PLLC 992 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-2240 Languages: English

#### Venitelli, Zeah MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Venitelli, Zeah MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1810 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Vyas, Nimisha DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3001 Faxton St Lukes Healthcare The Brooklyn Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Vyas, Nimisha DO Ø & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Faxton St Lukes Healthcare The Brooklyn Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Walker, Amber DO & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (645) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Walker, Amber DO & € 🗟

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Weber, Emily MD ଡ & 🙃 🛭

Pm Pediatrics Of Bayside 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4500 Kings County Hospital Center Woodhull Medical & Mental Health Center Languages: English

#### Willms, Paul NP & 🙃 🗈

Pulse Md Urgent Care 900 Ny-376, Suite H Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Willms, Paul NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite G Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Wilson, William MD Ø & € 🛭

William Andrew Wilson Medical Doctor PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (808) 589-6171 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Wilson, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

## **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Wilson, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York. PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Wolf, Daniel DO & € 🗟

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Wolf, Daniel DO & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York. PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Wolstein, Jesse MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of New York** 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Rochester General Hospital Languages: English

#### Wolstein, Jesse MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Rochester General Hospital Languages: English

#### Womble, Ina NP & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital

#### Woodkotch, David MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 941 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

### Languages: English Wu, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Coney Island Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Chinese

#### Yeh, Amy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Beth Israel Medical Center

Languages: English, Chinese

#### **Endocrinology & Metabolism**

#### Apedo, Margaret MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 66 Middlebush Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 485-2500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Apedo, Margaret MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 485-2500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Brutsaert, Erika MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, French,

Spanish

#### Fairclough, Petagay NP & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 302 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 790-1393 Languages: English

#### Fairclough, Petagay NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Endocrinology & Metabolism - cont.

#### Fairclough, Petagay NP & 🙃 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Gibbs, Niah NP & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 302 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 790-1393 Languages: English

#### Goldberg, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 372-7887 Westchester County Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

### Madhusudan, Shuchee MD ⊘ & **ਰ**

Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physicians Services PC
241 N Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 334-9951
Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Hindi

Center

#### Mullally, Jamie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Nath, Chithranjan MD & @ 2

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 4 Nancy Ct, 2 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 896-0008 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English

## Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖫

Poughkeepsie Medical Group LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 790-2095 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### **Family Medicine**

#### Friedman, Jodi MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Rizvi, Seema MD & 🙃 🗟

Seema Rizvi Physician PC 1491 Ny-52, Suite 48 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 440-7455 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

### Gastroenterology

#### Ashraf, Khurram DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Ashraf, Khurram DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD & 🗗 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-9800 Languages: English, Spanish

### Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 1323 Us-9, Suite 204 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Berg, Dana MD Ø & € 🖸

Hebrew

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7337 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

#### Boonyoo, Anita NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Brown-Halbert, Lori NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Buffa, Salvatore MD & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Buffa, Salvatore MD & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Burrows, Paul MD 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 35 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-2000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🙃 🗟

Dutchess Ambulatory Center 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 1335 Us-44 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 452-9800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🖺

Poughkeepsie Medical Group LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Arabic

#### Burrows, Paul MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 202 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-3636

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cohen, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 533-4111 Languages: English

#### Dean, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Dean, Robert MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 45 Reade Pl, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Dean, Robert MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Dhalla, Sameer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-9800

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dhalla, Sameer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 202

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-3636

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dworkin, Brad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7997

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### El Zouhairi, Majed MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-2022 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Arabic

#### Elmi, Farshad MD Ø & € 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9798 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

#### Elmi, Farshad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

#### Languages: English

#### Elmi, Farshad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley. PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Elting, Nicole NP & 🗗 🖪

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 896-3636 Languages: English

#### Elting, Nicole NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English

#### Fratepietro, Aimee NP & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Languages: English

#### Gaddam, Madhavi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

### Gaddam, Madhavi MD Ø & 🔂 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

## Languages: English, Hindi

Gaddam, Madhavi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 562-0740 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

### Languages: English, Hindi Goldstein, Ari MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

## Hudson Valley Gastroenterology,

PC 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 331-8222 Harlem Hospital Center Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Goldwater, Hannah NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 102 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3003

Languages: English

#### Gorelick, Steven MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 330 Fishkill, NY 12524

(203) 739-7038 Languages: English

#### Gorelick, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 882 Nv-82

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (203) 739-7038

Languages: English

#### Hotchandani. Ravi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Arabic

#### Hotchandani, Ravi MD Ø & € 🖻

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 896-0736 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

#### Khurana, Sunil MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Khurana, Sunil MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Khurana, Sunil MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lebovics, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7337 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Meca. Simona MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Vassar Brothers Medical Center St Francis Hospital - St Francis Hospital Beacon Div Languages: English

### Meca, Simona MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center St Francis Hospital - St Francis Hospital Beacon Div Languages: English

#### Momeni, Mojdeh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Poughkeepsie Medical Group LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Nikolla, Zana MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Italian, Albanian, Spanish, French

#### Nikolla, Zana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Italian, Albanian, Spanish, French

#### Potack, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🕏 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 533-4111 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

#### Robortaccio, Raven NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Robortaccio, Raven NP & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 203 / 204 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7271 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Rosenzweig, Robert MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Robert Rosenzweig Md PC 68 W Cedar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1230 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Rosenzweig, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Robert Rosenzweig Md PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3003 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Rosenzweig, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 102 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3003

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Rosenzweig, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 876-3003

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Sabatino, Melissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Languages: English

#### Saeed, Nighat NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-9800

Languages: English, Urdu, Arabic

#### Saeed, Nighat NP & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736

Languages: English, Urdu, Spanish

#### Saeed, Nighat NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 198 Ny-22, Suite 7, The Atrium Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3610

Languages: English, Urdu

#### Sargios, Tamer MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Sargios, Tamer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Sargios, Tamer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7337 Westchester County Medical Center St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish, Tagalog

#### Sinha, Smrita MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Sinha, Smrita MD Ø & € 🗟

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 202

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-3636

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Starpoli, Anthony MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛚

Greenwich Village Gastro
55 Montgomery St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 471-1354
Nyu Hospitals Center
Lenox Hill Hospital
Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie
Campus

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Steckman, Michael MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 202 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-3636 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Steckman, Michael MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Steckman, Michael MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Drive, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0736 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Tewari, Virendra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-9018 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Toyserkani, Farah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Faroese

#### Toyserkani, Farah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Faroese

### Toyserkani, Farah MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Faroese

#### Ty, Sin NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 989-7073 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

#### Ty, Sin NP & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-9800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Varunok, Peter MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Varunok, Peter MD ⊘ & 🕏 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Walczyk, Arthur MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Walczvk. Arthur MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Walczyk, Arthur MD ∅ & 🙃 🗓

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Walczyk, Arthur MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 35 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 471-2000

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Walczyk, Arthur MD ② & **©** 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Arabic

#### Williams, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Wolf, David MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Wolf, David MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-8916

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Yick, Frederick MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7337 Languages: English

#### **General Surgery**

#### Abouezzi, Ziad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Atrium, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-5258 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Abouezzi, Ziad MD Ø & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-5258 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Aharon, Alon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Aharon, Alon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice. PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Anderson, Carinne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Arlow, Samantha NP & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl. Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Languages: English

#### Athans, Lindsay NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl. Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Languages: English

#### Awaka, Sunday NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardio-Thoracic

#### Binetti. Brian MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 43 New Scotland Avn Albany, NY 12572 (518) 262-3125 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### **General Surgery - cont.**

#### Binetti, Brian MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Boolbol, Susan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Boolbol, Susan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cepeda, Jody NP & 🙃 🛭

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 119 Fishkill, NY 12524

Languages: English, Spanish

(845) 896-0610

#### Chirumamilla, Vasu MD & 🙃 🗈

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 119 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 692-8780 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Telugu, Spanish

#### Choi, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

#### Choi, John MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-3003 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

### Choi, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Colon & Rectal

Surgery

#### Choi, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Clancy, Caitlin NP & @ 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Clarke, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Clarke, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Curcio, Lisa MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Curcio, Lisa MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Dawson, Matthew MD ⊘ ೩ 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Languages: English, Spanish,

Yiddish

#### Farber, Lee DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Farber, Lee DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Flashburg, Erika DO 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Surgery

#### Flashburg, Erika DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Critical Care

Medicine - Surgery

#### Franz, Veronica NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 331-4744

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Froula, Gabriel MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 431-8162 Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Surgery

#### Fu, Sophia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English

#### Giordano, Caitlin NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Gorman, Mitchell DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Portuguese

#### Greenstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Poughkeepsie, NY 1260 (914) 493-8916 Languages: English

#### Hirko, Mark MD Ø & 🕫 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Jindal, Pawan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English, Hindi

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Jindal, Pawan MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

#### Jindal, Pawan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

#### Jindal, Pawan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

#### Kiselova, Olga NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 331-3131 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

### Kiselova, Olga NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 331-3131 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kumar, Pranat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kumar, Pranat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kumar, Pranat MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Labow, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Lackaye, Kristen NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lago Toro, Claudia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 331-4744 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lago Toro, Claudia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1840 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lau, Lung MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese Subspecialty: Colon & Rectal Surgery

#### Lee, Sean DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1810 Languages: English

#### Lee, Sean DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Lee, Sean DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

#### ----

Care

#### Lewis, Cleveland MD ② & € 🗟

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Lodescar, Rachelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7065 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Languages: English

#### Mcdonald, Matthew DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 St Peter's Hospital Albany Medical Center Samaritan Hospital Of Troy Languages: English

#### Meytes, Vadim DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

#### Meytes, Vadim DO Ø & € 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 871-4275 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Meytes, Vadim DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Surgery

#### Michaluk, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Languages: English

#### Minarich, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-3888 Languages: English

#### Minarich, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6920 Languages: English

#### Moscowitz, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 383-1759 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Moscowitz, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 383-1759 Westchester County Medical Center

#### Nakagawa, Shellyann NP & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Nakagawa, Shellyann NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Neuwirth, Madalyn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2220

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Nitzkorski, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Nitzkorski, James MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Nitzkorski, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Oconnell, Sean NP & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698

Languages: English

#### Ormont, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400

Languages: English

### Ormont, Michael MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

The Wound Care Center Annex 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888 Languages: English

#### Oza, Kulin MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Oza. Kulin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St. Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Paquet, Mary NP & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275

Languages: English

#### Petchers, Adam MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Languages: English

#### Petchers, Adam MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-4275 Languages: English

#### Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 **Huntington Hospital** St Barnabas Hospital Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 **Huntington Hospital** St Barnabas Hospital Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 3 Spellman Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 **Huntington Hospital** St Barnabas Hospital Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Rajan, Swaminathan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

**International Surgical Associates** 49 Foster Rd Hopewell, NY 12533 (845) 297-5200 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Hand Surgery -

Surgery

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Repala, Rohit MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Empire Wound Physicians Services PLLC

4975 Us-9

Staatsburg, NY 12580 (845) 889-4500 St Peter's Hospital

Languages: English

#### Richardson, Ashley NP & & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3108

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

#### Rivera, Ramon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 119

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 517-2870

Good Samaritan Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rosario, Nelson NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 Languages: English

#### Rosario, Nelson NP & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 431-8238 Languages: English

#### Shah, Anish MD & 🗗 🛭

Long Island Minimally Invasive Surgery PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 314 Fishkill, NY 12524

(516) 616-5500 Languages: English

#### Stephenson, Lauren NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Swan, Ryan MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 483-6299 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Swan, Ryan MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 300 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 475-9660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Swan, Ryan MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 475-9660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Swan, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Tellagorry, Javier MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English, Spanish Tellagorry, Javier MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

Westchester Medical Center 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Tewis, Clifford PA & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8233 Languages: English

#### Tewis, Clifford PA & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8233 Languages: English

#### Thomas, Sanjay MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Thomas, Sanjay MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

#### Tracey, Jacqueline MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Venitelli, Zeah MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

#### Vinces, Fausto DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 St Barnabas Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian, Spanish Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Surgery

#### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

#### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

#### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

#### Weinstein, Zoe MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 383-1759 Kingston Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Winterleitner, Sara NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Wohlfahrt, Kathleen NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English

#### Zale, Gregory MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### **General Surgery - cont.**

#### Zhadkevich, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0200

Languages: English, French,

Russian

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Zoha. Zubair MD ② & 🗗 🗈

Zubair Zoha Physician PLLC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5804

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Zoha, Zubair MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Zoha, Zubair MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Zoha, Zubair MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 3 Spellman Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8238 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Zoha, Zubair MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### Zoha, Zubair MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu

#### **General Vascular Surgery**

#### Babu, Sateesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Languages: English

Bock, Devon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

### Choi, Hung MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Suite 231
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 362-5200
Orange Regional Medical Center
Nyack Hospital
Good Samaritan Hospital
Languages: English, Korean

Rockland Thoracic Associates PC

200 Westage Business Ctr Dr.

#### Coleman, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Languages: English

#### Elsagga, Mohamed DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Elsagga, Mohamed DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### General Vascular Surgery - cont.

#### Elsagga, Mohamed DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Elsagga, Mohamed DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 306 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Hirko, Mark MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hirko, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hirko, Mark MD Ø & € 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kwon, Jeontaik MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kwon, Jeontaik MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 306 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kwon, Jeontaik MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kwon, Jeontaik MD ② & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### **General Vascular Surgery - cont.**

#### Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Modi, Jayesh MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 206 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5934 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Modi, Jayesh MD ଡ & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (585) 483-5000

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Qaja, Erion DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Qaja, Erion DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Qaja, Erion DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Languages: English

#### Shah, Amit MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Israel Schur Md PLLC
60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 896-1900
Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Fulton Division
Jacobi Medical Center
North Central Bronx Hospital
Languages: English, Russian,
Tagalog, Hindi, Spanish, Gujarati

#### Shah, Melissa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Valley Interventional Medical Associates PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Albany Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shah, Melissa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Albany Medical Center 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Albany Medical Center Languages: English

#### Spirig, Andreas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0698 Albany Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Spirig, Andreas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Albany Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Ventarola, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6900

#### Wengerter, Kurt MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Rockland Thoracic Associates PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 231 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 362-5200 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

### **Gynecologic Oncology**

#### Magnanini, Kristin NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6929 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

Dutchess		
Gynecologic Oncology - cont.	Gynecology	Ahmed, Tauseef MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈
Mcelrath, Timothy MD ② & ⊕ □ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6925 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Metwally, Ayat NP & ⊕ □ Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Tebolt, Allison NP & ⊕ □ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC	Hardart, Anne MD ⊘ & ⊕ ⊡  Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC  241 N Rd  Poughkeepsie, NY 12601  (914) 493-2250  St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital  Center  Languages: English  Subspecialty: Obstetrics and  Gynecology  White, Barbara DO ⊘ & ⊕ ⊡  Compassionate Office Gynecology  PC  129 Clove Branch Rd  Hopewell Junction, NY 12533  (845) 592-4036  Vassar Brothers Medical Center	Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology  Ambinder, Jeffrey MD & & E Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology  Ambinder, Jeffrey MD & & E Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology
Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6925 Languages: English  Timmins, Patrick MD ② & ⑥ ⑥ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6925 Albany Medical Center St Peter's Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English	Hematology  Ahmed, Tauseef MD Ø & 🏵 E  Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-9018 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu Subspecialty: Oncology	

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Hematology - cont.

#### Berenzon, Dmitriy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Russian

Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Berenzon, Dmitriy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish, Russian

Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Chaudhry, Bareia DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Chaudhry, Bareia DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Ciaffone, Michael NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Denley, Ryan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Languages: English

#### Harrison, Nicole NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Harrison, Nicole NP & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 214-1800

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

## Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖪

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 102 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 454-1942 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

## Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛚

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

## Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖫

Dyson Cancer Center
45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-6800
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Putnam Hospital Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Oncology

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Hematology - cont.

## Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛚

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Lal, Inder MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd

Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Ellis Hospital

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Oncology

## Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP & ⊕ 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

## Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP & ⊕ 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Mannese, Samantha NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 471-3545

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Mannese, Samantha NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd

Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6001 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Nelson, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Westchester County Medical Center

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pathan, Nusrat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Anatomic Pathology

#### Phillip, Yolanda NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

Total Listings: 4940

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Hematology - cont.

#### Rachamalla, Radhika MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Rachamalla, Radhika MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6960

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Reddy, Ramachandra MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2220

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Seiter, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Westchester County Medical

Westchester County Medical Center

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Stanforth, Susan NP & 🗗 🖺

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (631) 751-3000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Stanforth, Susan NP & 🗗 🛭

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (631) 751-3000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Steinberg, Amir MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8375 Mount Sinai Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Tang, Sheila NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Cantonese,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Treanor, Margaret NP & 🙃 🛭

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103

Fishkill, NY 12524 (631) 751-3000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Treanor, Margaret NP & 🙃 🛭

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Yousuf, Saad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Caremount Medical, P.c. 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-5600

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### **Infectious Diseases**

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 129 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD Ø & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD Ø & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447 Languages: English, Spanish,

61.......................

Estonian

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: AIDS/HIV Specialist

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: AIDS/HIV Specialist

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: AIDS/HIV Specialist

#### Feinstein, Stuart MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-8500
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: AIDS/HIV Specialist

#### Gujadhur, Nili MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232 Languages: English, French, Hindi

### Gujadhur, Nili MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Languages: English, French, Hindi

#### Gujadhur, Nili MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Languages: English, French, Hindi, Spanish

#### Kutler, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

MH Pok Columbia Office
30 Columbia St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 231-5600
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Margaretville Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction
Medicine)

#### Madeo, Jennifer DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Languages: English, German, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Infectious Diseases - cont.

#### Ng, Maria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Chinese

## Ojeda-Martinez, Hector MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

## Ojeda-Martinez, Hector MD ⊘ & ⊕

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-0232

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Skelly, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140

The Saratoga Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish,

German

#### Stokes, Daniela MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Russian, Czech

#### Stokes, Daniela MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Infectious Disease PC

1 Webster Ave, Suite 402 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 485-9040

Westchester County Medical

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Russian, Czech

#### Tack, Marc DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC

29 Fox St, Suite 200

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 338-7140

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Kingston Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊗

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538

(845) 229-2123 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 485-4455

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Pine St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0447

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

2510 Us-44

Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖫

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Infectious Diseases - cont.

## Webb Camminati, Camille MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

200 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Yanofsky, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC

29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 338-7140 Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Internal

#### Chandra, Ruchira MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6529 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Palliative Care

#### Chandra, Ruchira MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-4235 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Palliative Care

#### Fish, Peter MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 240-7557

Languages: English

#### Jacobs, Steven DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Jacobs, Steven DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC

1 Webster Ave, Suite 402b Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### **Interventional Cardiology**

#### Ahmad, Hasan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-6540

Languages: English

#### Bajaj, Rishi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Rb Heart And Vascular Care PLLC DBA Epic Heart And Vascular 37 S Mesier Ave Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (781) 530-0070 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

#### Colandrea, Elisha NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC

1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Colandrea, Elisha NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊗ & 🗗 🖺 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Putnam Hospital Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Interventional Cardiology - cont.

#### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Putnam Hospital Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

#### Gorwara. Simon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Disease

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English Jafar, M MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

#### Jafar, M MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 300
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-0100
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

#### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Interventional Cardiology - cont.

#### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 28 Spring Brook Park Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-0508 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Disease

#### Kantaros, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Murphy, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Narayan, Rajeev MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Narayan, Rajeev MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Ojha, Chandra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Bengali;bangla, Hindi, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Ojha, Chandra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 115 Delafield St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-2020 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Bengali;bangla, Hindi Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Shah, Falak MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-7319 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Yen, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1 Columbia St, Suite 200
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 473-1188
Northern Dutchess Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

#### Yen, Michael MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 200
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 897-9760
Northern Dutchess Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

#### Yen, Michael MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
115 Delafield St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-2020
Northern Dutchess Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### **Mental Health Practitioner**

#### Bernabe, Laura MS & 🙃 🛭

Laura M Bernabe Lmhc Casac 2345 Ny-52, Suite F Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 206-6512 Languages: English

#### Caprioli, Sarah MA & 🗗 🛭

Sarah Caprioli 2 Lagrange Ave, Suite 220 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 418-3670 Languages: English

#### Dixon, Amanda MS & 🗗 🛭

Amanda Dixon Mental Health Counseling Services, PLLC 488 Freedom Plains Rd, Suite 120 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 307-7970 Languages: English

#### Kahn, Stephen MA & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 2510 Us-44, #10, Suite F Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Kahn, Stephen MA & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Lombardi, Rita MS & 🙃 🛭

Rita Lombardi Lmhc 111 S Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (917) 416-7551

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Morales, Maydeline MS & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Perry, Ethan MA & 🙃 🛭

Ethan Perry 1133 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 204-3436 Languages: English

#### Reilly, Justina MS & 🙃 🛭

Amanda Dixon Mental Health Counseling Services, PLLC 488 Freedom Plains Rd, Suite 127 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 307-7970 Languages: English

#### Stevens, Brett MS & 🙃 🛭

Kb Forensics 80 Washington St, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 867-4926 Languages: English, French,

Languages: English, French, Spanish

#### Walters, Gichel MS &

Clearwater Counseling Associates Lcsw PLLC 510 W Haight Ave, #203 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (518) 245-6272 Languages: English

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

## Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖫

Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Westchester County Medical Center

Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English, Hebrew Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Ahari, Shahram MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (973) 251-1086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Drive, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0736 Languages: English

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🛭

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Balutowski, Marek MD & 🗗 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Bruck, Isaac MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (315) 798-8100 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency

Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

#### Bruenn, Sheena NP 🙃 🖺

C Doc Medical Group PLLC 14 Albrecht Ln Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 315-4425 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Cardenas, Gladys MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Start New Medical PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 101 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-3200

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Cingel, Jessica CNM & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 483-6299 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Midwife - Certified

#### Cohen, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7703 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Cohen, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 3174 Ny-22 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-4793 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Depoo, Deowchand MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384

Languages: English, French Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Depoo, Deowchand MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English

# Subspecialty: Psychiatry **Doyle, Jenny NP & G**

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 Languages: English

#### Doyle, Jenny NP & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English

#### Dweck, Robert MD & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Dyer, Mary MD ② & € 🗟

I Hart Health Physician Assistant Services PLLC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 106 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 559-3283 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### **Methadone Maintenance** (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

#### Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr. Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 896-9864 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

#### Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Health Quest Medical Practice. PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

#### Fakhouri, Zeiad MD 🙃 🛭

Fakhouri Medical Health Office, P.c.

18 W Rd

Pleasant Valley, NY 12569

(845) 223-3333

Languages: English, Arabic,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Garofalo, Matthew MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-1149

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Hazlitt, Melissa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

#### Heller, Kimberly MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-6800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Maternal and Fetal

Medicine

#### Heller, Kimberly MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-6800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Maternal and Fetal

Medicine

#### Johnson, Charles DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**Broadway Family Care Center** 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (518) 828-3327

Languages: English, German Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Joseph, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.C.

1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 297-2511

Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut

Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Kutler, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

MH Pok Columbia Office

30 Columbia St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 231-5600

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Margaretville Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Infectious Diseases

#### Kutler, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC

29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 338-7140

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

German

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

### Littleton, Andrea MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD ⊘& 🙃

. Sur

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508

(845) 831-0400

Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Lurio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde

Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie

Campus

Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Madore, Gigi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency

Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

## Mascia, Angelo DO & 🗗 🛚

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(215) 442-5076 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

# Merkhan, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Broadway Family Care Center 7385 S Brdway Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-9118 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Mitchell, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Kingston Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Mullaney, Magen NP & 🙃 🛭

Axis Medical PLLC 15 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8996

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Nagaraja, Aarathi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Sun River Health Inc

6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 431-0800

Benedictine Hospital

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Kingston Hospital

Languages: English, Telugu Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Central Orange Physician Services 10 Hastings Dr

Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600

Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Papish, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC

241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Kingston Hospital

New York-Presbyterian Queens

Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Pollack, Cary MD & € 🗟

Heartbeat Medical, PC 1989 Ny-52

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 765-2404

Montefiore Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Cardiology

# Popplewell, Claire MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Spur Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Rathore, Varinder MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Rathore, Varinder MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500

Languages: English, Hindi, Arabic Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Rizzo, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Vassar Brothers Medical Center 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 876-3001 Coney Island Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

# Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC 68 W Cedar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-6243 Languages: English Subspecialty: Neurology

#### Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-6243

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Neurology

#### Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC

48 Beadart Pl

Hyde Park, NY 12538

(845) 454-6243 Languages: English Subspecialty: Neurology

# Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD 🛛 & 🙃

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-3001 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian, Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog,

Bengali;bangla

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

# Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD ⊘ & 🙃

Vassar Brothers Medical Center
45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500

Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian,

Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog,

Bengali;bangla

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

# Schori, Erez MD & 🗗 🗈

Midhudson Emergency Physician Services PLLC

241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health

Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Hebrew

Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

See icon guide on page I

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

# Speicher, Julia MD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Spanish,

Polish, Gujarati, French Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Stamberg, Eric MD & 🕫 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1530 Us-9

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-2511

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Stamberg, Eric MD & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1001 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4432 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

# Stamberg, Eric MD & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 473-0974 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# **Dutchess**

# Stamberg, Eric MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0447 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English, Estonian Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Tewari, Virendra MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-9018

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu Subspecialty: Gastroenterology

#### West, Juliet NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The

Hudson Valley, PC

696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 11 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 454-8200 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Yavari, Roya MD & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538

(845) 229-1020 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Nephrology

# Adler, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Hudson Valley Hospital Center Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Assante, William MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Assante, William MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 483-5741 Westchester County Medical

Center

# Languages: English

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC

Assante. William MD & 🙃 🛭

386 Violet Ave

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5741

Westchester County Medical

Center

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Nephrology - cont.

#### Assante, William MD & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Assante, William MD & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 1485 Ny-9d

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 483-5741

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Aziz, Shoib MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1485 Ny-9d

Wappingers Falls, NY 12590

(845) 838-8907

Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

# Chugh, Savneek MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

# Clunis, Sherri-Ann NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

### Coritsidis, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500

Elmhurst Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish, Romanian, Hebrew, Hindi, Italian, Ukrainian

# Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD ⊘ & ⊕

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Westchester County Medical

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD ⊘ & ⊕

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Dhupar, Shawn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 2585 S Rd, Suite 15a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1399 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi

# Dubey, Anjani MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Hindi

# Ghani, Nasimul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701

Languages: English

#### Ghani. Nasimul MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5741

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Nephrology - cont.

#### Griffiths, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701

Languages: English

# Griffiths, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-7701 Languages: English

Languages: English

# Husain, Sara MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 2585 S Rd, Suite 15a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1399

#### Kapoor, Aromma MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

## Klein. Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Lao, Ted MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

Israel Schur Md PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Lobo, Meera MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Suite 201

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Paskey, Rachel NP & 🗗 🖺

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 2585 S Rd, Suite 15a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1399 Languages: English

# Reddings, Joann NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

# Reddings, Joann NP & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7701 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Shakouri, Payam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 2585 S Rd, Suite 15a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1399 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Xu, Chang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 2585 S Rd, Suite 15a Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1399 Vassar Brothers Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Chinese

### Yang, Shu MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Poughkeepsie Medical Group, LLP 375 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-5005 Long Island Jewish Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center St. Francis Hospital Languages: English, Chinese, Tagalog, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology

# Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

## Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Alampur, Uma MD Ø & € 🗗

Upstate Neurology PC 207 Washington St, Suite 201 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-4671

Languages: English, Telugu

#### Atalay, Yahya MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Languages: English, Turkish

# Bauerschmidt, Andrew MD ⊘ & •

Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physician Services PC
19 Baker Ave, Suite 301
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-5951
New York Presbyterian Hospital Columbia University Medical
Lenox Hill Hospital
Westchester County Medical
Center

Languages: English

# Bauerschmidt, Andrew MD 🛭 & 🙃

Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physician Services, PC
241 N Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 431-8287
New York Presbyterian Hospital Columbia University Medical
Lenox Hill Hospital
Westchester County Medical
Center

Languages: English

# Camara, Koulako NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Campbell, Sidjay NP & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Childs, Timothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Childs, Timothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, Spanish

### Chong, Ji Yong MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English

# Chowdhrey, Naseer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Ellis Hospital

Languages: English, Persian, Urdu

# Cook, Marceline NP & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, French

#### Cook, Marceline NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, French

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

#### Dancour, Elie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 302 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, French,

# Dancour, Elie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hebrew

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, French, Hebrew

#### Danisi, Fabio MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Italian

#### Danisi. Fabio MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Italian

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

# Danisi, Fabio MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

#### Dass. Punam MD ② & € 🖺

Italian

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7979 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### David, Shany MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English

#### Dohle. Carolin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Languages: English

## Flynn, Donna DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Languages: English

# Flynn, Donna DO 🛛 🗞 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Languages: English

### Flynn, Donna DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120

Languages: English

# Gandelman, Stephanie MD ⊗ & •

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Languages: English

# Gandelman, Stephanie MD ⊘ & •

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

# Gitlevich, Tatyana MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

# Gitlevich, Tatyana MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Russian

## Gorelov, Dmitri DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English

# Holmes, Manisha MD Ø & € 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Holmes, Manisha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 345-1313

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Jindal, Surinder MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Surinder P Jindal, Md
66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 304
Wappingers Falls, NY 12590
(845) 896-6969
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Pain Management -

Psychiatry & Neurology

#### Jones, Jillian NP & 🙃 🛭

Eriver Neurology Of New York 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 324 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 279-4144 Languages: English

#### Kanchana. Sulada MD ② & € 월

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951

Strong Memorial Hospital Westchester County Medical

Center

St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Thai

#### Kanchana. Sulada MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Strong Memorial Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Thai

# Kaur, Gurmeen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

# Kemble, Tanesha NP & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Languages: English, Spanish

# Kitago, Tomoko MD ② & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Languages: English

#### Koszer, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Eriver Neurology Of New York 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 324 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 452-9750

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center St Peter's Hospital

Languages: English, Polish

# Koszer, Samuel MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Eriver Neurology Of New York 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center St Peter's Hospital

Languages: English, Polish

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

#### Koszer, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Eriver Neurology Of New York 6369 Mill St, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 452-9750

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

St Peter's Hospital

Languages: English, Polish

#### Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu

Subspecialty: Psychiatry & Neuro-

logy

# Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu

Subspecialty: Psychiatry & Neuro-

logy

#### Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6500

Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu, Hindi

Subspecialty: Psychiatry & Neuro-

logy

# Li, Jin MD ⊘ க 🙃 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lleva, Paul MD 🗸 🕏 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000

Languages: English, Tagalog

## Marcus, Justin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente

Lenox Hill Hospital

Nyu Langone Hospital Long Island

Languages: English

#### Mathew, Rose DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Eriver Neurology Of New York 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 324

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 452-9750 Languages: English

# Mccallum, Alomie NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-8200 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Milligan, Tracey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Milligan, Tracey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951

Languages: English

#### Mitchell, Amber MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Mitchell, Amber MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

## Nierenburg, Hida MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

## Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 3 Summit Ct Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1500 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Parauda, Sarah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Languages: English

#### Park, Sea Mi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, Korean

#### Patel, Neisha MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester County Health Care Corporation DBA Westchester M 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363

Languages: English

# Patel, Neisha MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363

Languages: English

### Puntambekar, Preeti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313

Languages: English

#### Puntambekar, Preeti MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313

Languages: English

# Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 220-2270

Languages: English, Hindi, Tamil Subspecialty: Vascular Neurology

# Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🛚

Westchester Medical Center 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951

Languages: English, Hindi, Tamil Subspecialty: Vascular Neurology

# Rosenberg, Jon MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 Languages: English

# Rosenberg, Jon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Languages: English

#### Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-6243 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

# Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC 68 W Cedar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-6243 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Rosenthal, Loren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Dutchess Neurology, PLLC 48 Beadart Pl Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 454-6243 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

#### Safarov, Alexandr MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Yiddish,

Russian

# Schwartz, Daniel MD & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Schwartz, Daniel MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Soliman, Emad MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 St. Joseph's Medical Center St. John's Riverside Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

# Steeves, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English

### Steeves, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6099

Languages: English

# Tayeb, Haythum MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 345-1313 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English, Arabic

# Tayeb, Haythum MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Arabic

#### Vieira, Julio MD ⊘& 🗗 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish,

Portuguese

# Vilceus, Antenor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, French

# Wong, Christina PHD & € 🔁

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Languages: English

# Wright, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Subspecialty: Psychology

Health Quest Medical Practice. PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew

# Wu, Synphen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Mandarin, Chinese

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Neurology - cont.

## Wu, Synphen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Mandarin, Chinese

# Zilberman, Igor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Epilepsy & Neurophysiology Medical Consulting, PC 21 Old Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0011 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Spanish, Russian

# Neuroradiology

## Shah, Rajiv MD ② & ⊕ 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Languages: English

#### **Nutritionist**

#### Daou, Rita BS & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-3888 Languages: English

# De Veer, Ilse MS & 🙃 🛭

St Peters Health Partners Medical Associates PC 17 Glen Pond Dr, Suite 3 Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-6046 Languages: English

# Graziano, Stephanie BS & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

#### Nissen, Nancy BS & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Languages: English

#### Nissen, Nancy BS & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Wu, Chik Sum RD & 🗗 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English, Cantonese Subspecialty: Certified Diabetes Educator

# Zangerle, Theresa BS & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Languages: English

### Zangerle, Theresa BS & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 205 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0008 Languages: English

# **Obstetrics And Gynecology**

## Agochiya, Jyotika MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi,

#### Arora, Anubha MD & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

Bengali; bangla, Punjabi, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Athans, Lindsay NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Languages: English

# Athans, Lindsay NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Languages: English

#### Baez, Jose MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Baez, Jose MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Baez, Jose MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Baez, Jose MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Baez, Jose MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 302 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Barlin, Joyce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6925

Vassar Brothers Medical Center St Peter's Hospital Languages: English

# Barrett, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Samaritan Medical Center St. Joseph's Hospital & Health Center

Languages: English

# Bentsi-Barnes, Augustus MD ⊘ &

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

## Berkowitz, Bennett MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish, Russian, Hebrew

#### Biviano, Naomi NP & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Bock, Katja MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Bellevue Woman's Care Center The Saratoga Hospital Languages: English, German

# Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD Ø &

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Northern Westchester Hospital Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD ⊘ &

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Northern Westchester Hospital Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Burke, Alexandra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Ellis Hospital Languages: English

# Ceradini, Nicole MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

MH Rhinebeck Office 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 231-5600 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Cherian, Jincy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Crowder, Janice MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (864) 908-3530 Wca Hospital Jacobi Medical Center Languages: English

# Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Decesare, Raymond MD & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Dinsmore, Ronald MD & 🗗 🛭

Elite Womans Care LLC 822 Ny-82, Suite 310 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 883-5000 Hudson Valley Hospital Center United Health Services Hospitals Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dinsmore, Ronald MD & 🗗 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Hudson Valley Hospital Center United Health Services Hospitals Languages: English, Spanish

# Eckman, Troy MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Ellis Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Obstetrics And Gynecology** cont.

### Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

# Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Elsagga, Elizabeth DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

## Ferreira, Khaldun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480 Lincoln County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Finkelstein, Seth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**OBGYN** Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center St Barnabas Hospital

Languages: English, Hebrew

# Foy, Bridget DO ⊘ & 🕫 🗟

Lenox Hill Hospital

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Ganza, Amanda MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

**OBGYN Hospitalist Medical** Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(800) 967-2289

Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English

# Greene, Nyonnoweh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Guerra, Skye NP & ⊕ 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English

# Gurewitsch Allen, Edith MD Ø &

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1821 Languages: English

### Hardart, Anne MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2250

St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Gynecology

# Helmandollar, Alyson MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Henderson, Kimberly DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herde, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

MH Rhinebeck Office 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 231-5600

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Obstetrics And Gynecology** cont.

## Hinds, Marcel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 103 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4253

Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Jean, Geraldine DO & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, French,

### Jean, Geraldine DO & 🗗 🛭

Haitian-Creole, Spanish

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864

Languages: English, French,

Haitian-Creole

# Jean, Geraldine DO & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Languages: English, French,

Haitian-Creole

#### Jellett, Carol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd

Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Kabari, Alsia DO & 🗗 🛭

**OBGYN** Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Languages: English

#### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 410 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 302 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9330 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Keltz, Julia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2250 Westchester County Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Obstetrics And Gynecology** cont.

#### Keltz, Martin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Keplinger, Kenneth MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 303-1132 Languages: English

# Keplinger, Kenneth MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 303-1132 Languages: English

# Kittle, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

**OBGYN Hospitalist Medical** Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Bellevue Woman's Care Center Languages: English

# Kulbida, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**OBGYN Hospitalist Medical** Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Bellevue Woman's Care Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Ukrainian

# Lapointe, Lindsey MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Lazo, Bernardita MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Philippine Languages

# Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD ⊘ & <del>0</del> 🖺

**OBGYN** Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (864) 908-3530

Languages: English, Spanish

# Lucal, Elizabeth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Samaritan Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Lucal, Elizabeth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Samaritan Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Marsh-Dinham, Keddie MD & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Oneida Healthcare Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Mays, Tanya MD ② & 🙃 🛭

**OBGYN Hospitalist Medical** Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Faxton St Lukes Healthcare St Barnabas Hospital St Peter's Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

## Mcdowell, Meredith MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mcmahon, Lauren MD & 🗗 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 2507 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3111 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Mehta, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Robert Packer Hospital Cortland Regional Medical Center Corning Hospital

Languages: English

# Menon, Sharifa MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

# Nichols, Fred DO & 🗗 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Good Samaritan Hospital Chenango Memorial Hospital, Inc United Health Services Hospitals Languages: English

# Palos, Patricia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480

Languages: English, Spanish

# Panoff, Carrie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Paolucci, Patrice DO & 🗗 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 St. Joseph's Hospital & Health Center

Languages: English

# Pape, Dominique MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Richards, Abby DO ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Languages: English

# Roberts, Nikki MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-4990 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Rooney, Danielle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Ellis Hospital St. Mary's Healthcare Languages: English

#### Rush, Aisha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Languages: English

#### Ryntz, Timothy MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical

Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Safajou, Chista MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Chista Safajou Md 68 W Cedar St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 433-0101 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, French, Persian, Turkish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Saint Jean, Ashanda MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 303-1132

Languages: English, Spanish

### Salem, Azzam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Arabic
Salem, Azzam MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Salem, Azzam MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

Sanchez, Marta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Kingston Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Silber, Angela MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2250 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Slatch, Carolyn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 The Saratoga Hospital Albany Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew

# Stahle, Scott MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital

St. Joseph's Hospital & Health Center

Lewis County General Hospital Languages: English

#### Tai, Nhan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 34 Livingston St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6099 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Vietnamese, Telugu

# Tai, Nhan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Vietnamese, Spanish

# Tocco-Stevens, Vanessa NP & ⊕ 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park

11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English Subspecialty: Pediatrics

#### Treutlein, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 967-2289 United Memorial Medical Center Wyoming County Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### Twist, Laura MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Wirth, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (864) 908-3530 New York Downtown Hospital Woodhull Medical & Mental Health Center Coney Island Hospital Languages: English, Chinese, Spanish

# Zeeshan, Quratulain MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480 Newyork-Presbyterian Lawrence

Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi,

Urdu, Spanish

#### Zolnik, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

#### Zolnik, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

# Zolnik, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

### Zolnik, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1020 Wolcott Ave Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-5440 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian,

# Occupational Medicine (Md Or Therapist)

# Zhang, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Spanish

Comprehensive Pain Management, PC 91-93 Montgomery St, 1st Floor Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5701 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

# Zhang, David MD ② & ❸ 🗟

Comprehensive Pain Management, PC
74 W Cedar St, Suite 1b
Roughkonsia, NV, 12601

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7100

Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

# And Nursing At River Valley, River Valley Operati & 🙃 🗈

**Occupational Therapist** 

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

# Barsky, Emily MS & ⊕ 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

### Barsky, Emily MS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

# Barsky, Emily MS & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 576-5130 Languages: English

# Burke, Owen BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Giacalone, Sarah BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Goldberg, Molly MA & ⊕ 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Occupational Therapist - cont.

## Goldberg, Molly MA & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

# Goldberg, Molly MA & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

# Gotlieb, Megan MS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155

# Health Quest Home Care, Inc & @

2649 S Rd, Suite 220 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4243 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Lavi-Romer, Amram MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

Languages: English, Hebrew

# Lavi-Romer, Amram MS & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English, Hebrew

# Lavi-Romer, Amram MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English, Hebrew

### Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center & ©

Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

# Northern Dutchess Hospital & 🙃 🛭

Northern Dutchess Hospital Physical Medicine 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

Languages: English

# Renaissance Health Care Group LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab & Nursing Care Cent & 🙃 🗈

4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (845) 889-4500 Languages: English

## Scanga, Susan BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Scanga, Susan BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Scanga, Susan BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Simpson, Jessica MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

### Simpson, Jessica MS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# The Baptist Home At Brookmeade & 👽 🗈

46 Brookmeade Drive Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-2071 Languages: English

#### Trinagel, Jordan BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Occupational Therapist - cont.

# Tutwiler, Brooke MS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr. Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

### Vassar Brothers Hospital & 🗗 🗈

45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

# **Yertle Operations LLC DBA** Fishkill Home Care & 🙃 🛭

22 Robert R Kasin Wav Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0165 Languages: English

# Oncology

#### Ahmed, Tauseef MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-9018 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu Subspecialty: Hematology

# Ahmed, Tauseef MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭 Hudson Valley Hematology

Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center **Hudson Valley Hospital Center** Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Ambinder, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

# Ambinder, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Berenzon, Dmitriy MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Russian

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Berenzon, Dmitriy MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Russian

Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Bove, Alyssa NP & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5997 Languages: English

## Bove, Alyssa NP & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Oncology - cont.

## Chaudhry, Bareia DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8510

Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

## Chaudhry, Bareia DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

# Clancy, Caitlin NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Dai, Tong MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Mandarin,

Chinese

# Dai, Tong MD & € 🖸 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Mandarin,

Chinese

## Dai, Tong MD & € 🖸 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Mandarin,

Chinese

#### Denisova, Diana NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545 Languages: English

#### Denisova, Diana NP & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Fernandez, Beverly NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Languages: English

# Harrison, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd

Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Harrison, Nicole NP & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 214-1800 Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

# Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Hudson Valley Hematology

Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p.
400 Westage Business Ctr Dr,
Suite 103
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 896-8510
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Putnam Hospital Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English

# Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓

Subspecialty: Hematology

Hudson Valley Hematology

Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Oncology - cont.

# Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ & <del>6</del> ₽

**Dyson Cancer Center** 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

# Kancherla, Ramamohana MD ⊘ **20** € £

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 102 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 454-1942 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Subspecialty: Hematology Labow, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Lal, Inder MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Ellis Hospital

Languages: English, Urdu Subspecialty: Hematology

# Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP & **6** 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP &

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Malamud, Stephen MD ② & **6** 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice. PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545

Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

# Malamud, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

# Mannese, Samantha NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Mannese, Samantha NP & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

## Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 896-8510 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

# Mccabe, Margaret NP & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6960 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Oncology - cont.

# Neuwirth, Madalyn MD ② & ❸ 월

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2220

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Paracha. Faisal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-6807 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Paracha, Faisal MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖪

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Parker, Holly NP & 🙃 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Parker, Holly NP & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English

# Patil, Pradnya MD & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Pellegrino, Christine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5997

Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

# Pellegrino, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5997 Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

# Phillip, Yolanda NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6001 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Puccio, Carmelo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian

# Rachamalla, Radhika MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 2nd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6960

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Rachamalla, Radhika MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 2100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Hematology

# Reddy, Ramachandra MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2220 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

# Seiter, Karen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-1942 Westchester County Medical

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Oncology - cont.

## Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3545

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Stanforth, Susan NP & @ 🖺

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (631) 751-3000

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

# Stanforth, Susan NP & 🗗 🗈

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 103

Fishkill, NY 12524 (631) 751-3000

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Steinberg, Amir MD ∅ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8375

Mount Sinai Medical Center Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Tang, Sheila NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Cantonese,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Treanor, Margaret NP & 🗗 🗈

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr. Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524

(631) 751-3000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Treanor, Margaret NP & 🗗 🖺

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 159 Barnegat Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Yousuf, Saad MD ② & 🗗 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-5600 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

# Zauderer, Marjorie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Zauderer, Marjorie MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5997 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Orthopaedic Surgery**

# Aierstok, Mark MD Ø & 6 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Languages: English

# Aierstok, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 897-4660 Languages: English

# Aierstok, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-0120 Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Anderson, Forrest MD & 🙃 🗈

MH Rhinebeck Office 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 231-5600

Languages: English

## Barrick, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Barrick, William MD Ø & € 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Cent

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Barrick, William MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Bier, Adam MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (917) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical

Center

Coney Island Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health

Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

French, Hebrew

#### Bier, Adam MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Coney Island Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health

Languages: English, Spanish,

French, Hebrew

# Brown, Landon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Languages: English

#### Carey, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 60 Merritt Blvd Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 765-4990 Carthage Area Hospital Inc Languages: English

# Choi, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Languages: English

### Choi, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

# Colman, William MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Colman, William MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

## Colman, William MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital

#### Cooper, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Cooper, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Center, Suite 115 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cooper, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Delbello, Damon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Westchester County Medical

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dow, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Center

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English

Dow, Matthew MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Dow, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Gray, Frederick MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Somers Orthopaedic Surgery & Sports Medicine Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 218-5705 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Haldeman, Ashleigh MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Hansraj, Kenneth MD & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hoisington, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

## Hoisington, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Kelmanovich, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Kelmanovich, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kelmanovich, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Konigsberg, Matthew MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

### Konigsberg, Matthew MD & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

## Konigsberg, Matthew MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kusior, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Kusior, Lawrence MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Kusior, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lebitsch, Stephen NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Languages: English

# Lebitsch, Stephen NP & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Languages: English

#### Lebitsch, Stephen NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Lementowski, Peter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-4178

St. Francis Hospital

Westchester County Medical Center

St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English, Polish

#### Lementowski, Peter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178

St. Francis Hospital Westchester County Medical

Center

St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English, Polish

#### Leong, Jennifer MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 789-2734 Languages: English

#### Leong, Jennifer MD & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Languages: English

# Lombardo, Frank MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Lombardo, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Lombardo, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

## Magill, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Magill, Richard MD Ø & € 8

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Mangion, Jeremy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Mangion, Jeremy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Moyer, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

## Moyer, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Moyer, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Patel, Harshadkumar MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

#### Patel, Harshadkumar MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

# Patel, Harshadkumar MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

#### Perkins, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Perkins, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

# Perkins, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

# Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Renaldo, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Renaldo, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Renaldo, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Ristic, Sasha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Ristic, Sasha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Ristic, Sasha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rogell, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Somers Orthopaedic Surgery & Sports Medicine Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 218-5705 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Rosenstein, Dalia NP & 🗗 🛚

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rosenstein, Dalia NP & 🙃 🖺

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Languages: English

#### Rutter, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery
Specialists, PLLC
1910 S Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-0120
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Kingston Hospital
Languages: English

#### Rutter, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

# Rutter, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

# Samocha, Yigal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew

#### Samocha, Yigal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew

# Samocha, Yigal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2732 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

## Schweppe, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, German

### Schweppe, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, German

# Schweppe, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, German

# Shaner, Adam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Stewart, Andrew MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Stewart, Andrew MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Stewart, Andrew MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD & @ 2

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tigges, Russell MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Tigges, Russell MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

# Tigges, Russell MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🛭

Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery

#### Walsh, Jean NP & 🙃 🖺

Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery

# Wellman, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-4178 Jacobi Medical Center Languages: English

# Wellman, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-4178 Jacobi Medical Center Languages: English

# Otolaryngology

## Borress, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Cohen, Jason MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Damiano, Angela MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

# Damiano, Angela MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

### De Serres, Lianne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

## De Serres, Lianne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Otolaryngology - cont.

#### Frants, Anna MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 Languages: English

#### Garber, David MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Garber, David MD & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Haldeman, Ashleigh MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Haldeman, Ashleigh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Hemmerdinger, Steven MD 🛛 & 🙃

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 306 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5952 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Mount Vernon Hospital Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital

La a successive New Rochelle Hospital

Languages: English

# Hemmerdinger, Steven MD $\ensuremath{\mathfrak{O}}$ & $\ensuremath{\mathfrak{g}}$

Westchester Medical Regional
Physician Services PC
241 N Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-5952
Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Mount Vernon Hospital

Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital Languages: English

#### Jamal, Habibullah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Jamal, Habibullah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Kortbus, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson ENT PC 7385 S Brdway, #2 Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-1456

Languages: English, Dutch,

German

## Lando, Tali MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Mamikoglu, Bulent MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Strong Memorial Hospital

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Otolaryngology - cont.

# Mamikoglu, Bulent MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636

Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

### Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730

New York Eye & Ear Infirmary

Languages: English

# Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD ② & មិ 🖟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

# Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD ② & **ត** 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD စ္တန္မ မ်ာ္က

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

## Merer, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Spanish

# Payman, Rami MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

# Rodriguez, Hector MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Rotsides, Janine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

# Rotsides, Janine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

## Rotsides, Janine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Very, Mark MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4086 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Ward, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Bellevue Hospital Center

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Otolaryngology - cont.

#### Ward, Robert MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636

Bellevue Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Ward. Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 693-7636 Bellevue Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Yao, Mike MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### **Pain Management**

#### Arbusto, Joanne NP & 🗗 🖺

Start New Medical PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 101 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-3200 Languages: English

#### Delavalle, Cynthia NP 🙃 🛭

North American Partners In Pain 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

# Murthy, Raj MD & € 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, Tamil, Hindi, Spanish, French, Croatian

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Sharma, Niraj MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Cardinal Spine And Pain Medicine PC

1323 Us-9, Suite 206 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-2225

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Spagnola, Louis NP & 🗗 🛭

Louis Spagnola DBA Louis Spagnola Family Health 1145 Route 55, Lexington Plaza Suite 4

Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 452-5200

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

### Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD ଡ & ⊕ ⊡

Eastern Pain Medicine PC 1003 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 471-0013

Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

#### **Palliative Care**

#### Chandra, Ruchira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-4235 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Internal

#### Chandra, Ruchira MD Ø & € 🗟

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6529 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatrics - Internal

# **Pathology**

## Agarwal, Anupma MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394

Jacobi Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

#### Anderson, Lori DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### August, Deborah MD Ø & € 🖻

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Pathology - cont.

### Borys, Dariusz MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Borys, Ewa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Languages: English

#### Cenaj, Odise MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cruser. Daniel MD ⊘ 🙃 🖪

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 300

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 475-9660

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Cruser, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-5618 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Cruser, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 475-9660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Csury, Laszlo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Csury, Laszlo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 230 Fishkill, NY 12524

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Csury, Laszlo MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Csury, Laszlo MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cytopathology

#### Csury, Laszlo MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 3511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 838-8111 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hakim, Muhammad MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Han, Liying MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Pathology - cont.

#### Hoon, Vandana MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Nyack Hospital

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hooper, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

German

German

#### Hooper, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 475-9660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Hooper, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish,

# Hooper, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 330 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9864 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Ilario, Marius MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Pathology Associates 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8188 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

### Nassar, Amro MD & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Drive, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736

Languages: English

#### Newman, Schuyler MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Orange Regional Medical Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Nicolaou, Nicos MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English, Greek, German

# Pathan, Nusrat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice. P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

### Quinn, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 475-9660 Languages: English

### Quinn, David MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8103 Languages: English

#### Quinn, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

#### Quinn, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice. PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Pathology - cont.

#### Schwartz, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Francis Hospital
241 N Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 431-8188
Hudson Valley Hospital Center
Good Samaritan Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Languages: English

#### Takeda, Kotaro MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Languages: English

# Tomac Pavosevic, Helena MD $\odot$

ક્ષ 🙃 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Languages: English

#### Vasovic, Ljiljana MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7394 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

#### Murthy, Raj MD & € 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Languages: English, Tamil, Hindi,

Spanish, French, Croatian
Subspecialty: Pain Management

# **Physical Therapist**

#### Acierno, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

### Acierno, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595

# Acierno, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jeffrey BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# And Nursing At River Valley, River Valley Operati & ⊕ 🗈

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021

#### Astruc, Elzabeth DPT & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Atkins, Ryan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780

(845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Atkins, Ryan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Atkins, Ryan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Atkins, Ryan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Auerbach, Meredith DPT & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Auerbach, Meredith DPT & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Nv-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English

# Auerbach, Meredith DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Barnhart, Bryant DPT & 🗗 🖺

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Barnhart, Bryant DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137

Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545

(845) 677-5021 Languages: English

### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780

Languages: English

#### Barnum, Laurie MS & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220

Languages: English

#### Benton, Brad DPT & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

### Benton, Brad DPT & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Benton, Brad DPT & 🙃 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Bertolozzi, Melissa MS & 🗗 🛭

Melissa Bertolozzi DBA Bertolozzi Physical Therapy Services 45 Eastdale Ave N, Suite 102 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 495-3070

Languages: English

#### Bhalara, Hetal DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# Boc, Paula BA & 🔂 🗟

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155

#### Bora, Manoi MS & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

New York City Physical Therapy PLLC

2522 S Rd, #1052 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (855) 999-2767 Languages: English

#### Bowden, Les DPT & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

# Bowden, Les DPT & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Bowden, Les DPT & 🗗 🖺

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

# Bowden, Les DPT & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

Languages: English

Bowden, Les DPT & 🙃 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

# Bowden, Les DPT & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Bowden, Les DPT & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

# Breese, James DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Breese, James DPT & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Breese, James DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Cabrillas, Alvin DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885

Languages: English

### Cahoon, Caleigh BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Carrington, Shanice BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Carrington, Shanice BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Carrington, Shanice BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Carton, Ryan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Carton, Ryan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

# Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (914) 736-0749 Languages: English

# Cepeda, Johanna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Chen, Andrew BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English, Chinese

# Chen, Andrew BS & 🕫 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

# Languages: English, Chinese

Chen, Andrew BS & ⊕ 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

2 Front St

Millbrook, NY 12545

(845) 677-5021

Languages: English, Chinese

#### Chen, Andrew BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English, Chinese

# Chen, Andrew BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English, Chinese

#### Chen, Andrew BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English, Chinese

### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & ⊕ ☑ Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Chudkosky, Lora MS & ⊕ 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Chudkosky, Lora MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Chudkosky, Lora MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Claire, Keith MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Claire, Keith MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Claire, Keith MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Claire, Keith MS & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021

# Claire, Keith MS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

### Claire, Keith MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

# Clough, Patrick BS & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

New York Hand And Physical Therapy PLLC 22 Ibm Rd, Suite 108 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 632-6775 Languages: English

### Costello, Theresa BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

### Costello, Theresa BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 595-4747 Languages: English

#### Costello, Theresa BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Dammer. Kate MA & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

### Dammer, Kate MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Davey, Barbara BA & 🙃 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Davey, Barbara BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Davey, Barbara BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Davey, Barbara BA & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

# Davey, Barbara BA & 🙃 🖺

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Davey, Barbara BA & ⊕ 🖺

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220

# Defresh, Renee BA & 🕫 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Defresh, Renee BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Defresh, Renee BA & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Defresh, Renee BA & € 🖻

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Defresh, Renee BA & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

### Defresh, Renee BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Defresh, Renee BA & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

# Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

### Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Demilio, Donna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 1141 State Rte 55, Suite A Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 895-1115 Languages: English

#### Demilio, Donna DPT & 🙃 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Distefano, Mary Ann BS & 🗗 🛚

Mary Ann Distefano PT PC 3 Spring St Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-4110 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🕫 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Everett, Gary DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Fain, Samuel BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Fain, Samuel BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

### Fain, Samuel BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Fain, Samuel BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Fain, Samuel BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

# Ferrara, Abigail BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

# Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT & 🙃

Tvyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT & 🙃

Nyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

# Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT & 🙃

Tvyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Frank, Catlynn DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Frank, Catlynn DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Fritzsch, Lauren DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 682-1988 Languages: English

#### Geier, Ashlee DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (914) 736-0749 Languages: English

#### Geier, Ashlee DPT & ⊕ 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Geier, Ashlee DPT & ⊕ 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Glassey, Collin DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

# Glassey, Collin DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Glassey, Collin DPT & ⊕ 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Goldsmith, Renuka BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Faigie DPT & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# Griffin, Colby BS & € 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Colby BS & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

# Griffin, Colby BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Colby BS & ⊕ 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Colby BS & ⊕ 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Colby BS & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Grubler, Ashley BS & ⊕ 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Gualtieri, James DPT & 🗗 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Gualtieri, James DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 32 Woods Ave Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Health Quest Home Care, Inc & @

2649 S Rd, Suite 220 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4243 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

### Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Hilts, Christian DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137

Languages: English

#### Hilts, Christian DPT & 🙃 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Hung, Linda BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Hung, Linda BS & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

# Hung, Linda BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Nv-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Hurst, Brittany MS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Hurst, Brittany MS & 🗗 🖪

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Nv-52 E Fishkill. NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Hurst, Brittany MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Hurst, Brittany MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Hurst, Brittany MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Nv-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

### Hurst, Brittany MS & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Jarnich, Allison DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🙃 🖪

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

### Kass, Alexandra BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & € 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & **⊕** 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & ⊕ 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & **⊕** 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

### Kelly, Jennifer MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Kelly, Jennifer MS & ⊕ 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Kennedy, Christopher MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Kennedy, Christopher MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Kennedy, Christopher MS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 32 Woods Ave Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Kim, Sooheui MS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155

#### Lagunda, Joel DPT & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Start New Medical PC 1207 Us-9, Suite 12 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-3200 Languages: English

#### Lenihan, Deborah BS & 🗗 🖺

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

### Lenihan, Deborah BS & 🙃 🛭

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Leonard, Catherine DPT & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Lerma, Georgina BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Lerma, Georgina BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Lerma, Georgina BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

### Listas, Nicole BS & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

### Listas, Nicole BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Listas, Nicole BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 👽 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Luther, Jason BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

# Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

### Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Lvons-Glassman, Kerrie BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Mahesh, Akshaya BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & € 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & ⊕ ☑ Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Mann, Samantha DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Mann, Samantha DPT & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Mann, Samantha DPT & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Maraziti, Carena MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Maraziti, Carena MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

Languages: English

### Maraziti, Carena MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

Languages: English

#### Maraziti, Carena MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St

Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021

Languages: English

#### Maraziti, Carena MS & € 🗗

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English

#### Maraziti, Carena MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220

Languages: English

# Mazzarisi, Steven DPT & 🙃 🗈

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

Languages: English

# Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

2531 Ny-52, Suite 2

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885

Languages: English

#### Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595

Languages: English

### Mcdonald, Mark DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 1141 State Rte 55, Suite A Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 895-1115

Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Jon MS & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

### Mckenna, Jon MS & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Jon MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Jon MS & 🙃 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Jon MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St

Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Mckenna, Jon MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Mckrnan. Connor BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 305-9155 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center & 0

Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

### Milena, Andrew BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Milena, Andrew BS & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Milena. Andrew BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Miller, Rebecca DPT & € 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🖺

Languages: English

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

# Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Moriarty, Nancy DPT & € 🗈

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137

Languages: English

# Nicosia, Lesley DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

Languages: English

## Nicosia, Lesley DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595

Languages: English

#### Nicosia, Lesley DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 32 Woods Ave Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 217-2400 Languages: English

#### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Northern Dutchess Hospital & 🗗 🖺

Northern Dutchess Hospital Physical Medicine 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English

#### Nytko, Conrad DPT & € 🖸

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English, Polish

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🙃 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885

Languages: English, Polish

### Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595

Languages: English, Polish

### Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 217-2400 Languages: English

# Panetta, Claudia DPT & 🙃 🛭

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Panetta, Claudia DPT & 🗗 🖺

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🙃 🖪

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220

Languages: English

### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🕫 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Paragas, Elibeth MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Patane, Patricia BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Patane, Patricia BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Patane. Patricia BS & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Patel, Purviben BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

# Praino, Kimberly BA & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Praino, Kimberly BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

# Quatrini, Teresa MS & ⊕ 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Languages: English

Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 217-2400

Languages: English, Italian

# Quatrini, Teresa MS & ⊕ 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English, Italian

#### Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English, Italian

#### Quinn, John DPT & 🙃 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

# Rankey, Christina BS & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3427 Languages: English

#### Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

# Renaissance Health Care Group LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab & Nursing Care Cent & 🙃 🛭

4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (845) 889-4500

Languages: English

### Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🗗 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English

#### Rendano. Jeffrev DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Reyes, Jose BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Reves, Jose BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Reyes, Jose BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Reyes, Jose BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Reyes, Jose BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Reyes, Jose BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

# Reynoso, Augusto BS & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

# Reynoso, Augusto BS & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Rhinebeck Health Center & 🙃 🖺

Rhinebeck Health Center 216 Fox Hollow Rd Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 243-3306 Languages: English

# Rifino, Joseph BS & 🙃 🛭

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English, Italian

#### Rifino, Joseph BS & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 1141 State Rte 55, Suite A Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 345-9596 Languages: English, Italian

# Rifino, Joseph BS & 🙃 🖺

Dutchess Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 2531 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747 Languages: English, Italian

# Roger, John BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Roger, John BA & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Roger, John BA & 🙃 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545

Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021 Languages: English

#### Roger, John BA & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Roger, John BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Roger, John BA & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Rude, Kenneth BS & 🗗 🛭

Unity Physical Therapy DBA Pine Plains Physical Therapy 17 Pilch Drive Pine Plains, NY 12567 (518) 398-7506

Languages: English, French

### Rude, Kenneth BS & 🗗 🖺

Harlem Valley Physical Therapy LLC

3156 Ny-22, Suite 2 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-0526

Languages: English, French

#### Runge, Margaret BS & 🗗 🗈

Harlem Valley Physical Therapy LLC

3156 Ny-22, Suite 2 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-0526 Languages: English

#### Rynda, Dallas BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Rynda, Dallas BA & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Rynda, Dallas BA & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

# Sanborn, Emily DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Ny-52, Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4747

Languages: English

#### Santilli, Regina DPT & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545

(845) 677-5021 Languages: English

### Santilli, Regina DPT & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

# Santilli, Regina DPT & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

### Santilli, Regina DPT & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Santilli, Regina DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

# Santilli, Regina DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605

Languages: English

#### Schafer, Daniel BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Schafer, Daniel BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Schafer, Daniel BS & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Schneider, Lori DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Schunk, Jerret DPT & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Schunk, Jerret DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

#### Schunk, Jerret DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Nv-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English

### Shah, Shailee BS & 🙃 🗟

Motion Sm Fishkill

400 Westage Business Ctr Dr.

Suite 106

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155

Languages: English

### Shultis, Ian BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

3752 Ny-9g

Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Shultis. Ian BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave

Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Shultis, Ian BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

2 Front St

Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021

Languages: English

# Shultis, Ian BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

1955 Ny-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Shultis, Ian BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Shultis, Ian BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

135 Clove Branch Rd

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Spiegler, Adelai BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

1955 Ny-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170

Languages: English

#### Spiegler, Adelai BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

Languages: English

#### Spiegler, Adelai BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

2 Front St

Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5021

Languages: English

### Squire, Craig DPT & 🙃 🛭

Therapy In Motion Inc 58 Pine Woods Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538

(845) 229-6500

Languages: English

# Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness

187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness

18 W Rd, Unit 9

Pleasant Valley, NY 12569

(845) 228-8885 Languages: English

#### Stollmer, Victoria MA & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

Languages: English

#### Stollmer, Victoria MA & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

1955 Nv-52

E Fishkill, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Stollmer, Victoria MA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

135 Clove Branch Rd

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4605 Languages: English

# Stollmer, Victoria MA & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Nv-9g

Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-8220

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Stollmer, Victoria MA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780

Languages: English

#### Straley, Alexandra DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

2531 Ny-52, Suite 2

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Straley, Alexandra DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 18 W Rd, Unit 9 Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 228-8885 Languages: English

### Straley, Alexandra DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137

Languages: English

#### Straley, Alexandra DPT & 🗗 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 2 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545

(845) 677-5021

Languages: English

# Tabor, Nathan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 3752 Ny-9g Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8220 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533 (845) 897-0170 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 135 Clove Branch Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-4605 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & € 🖸 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377

Languages: English

# Taft, Kyle DPT & 🙃 🛭

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 301 Manchester Rd, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4137

### Taft, Kyle DPT & 🗗 🗟

Languages: English

Moriarty Physical Therapy, PC 1097 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 454-4137 Languages: English

# The Baptist Home At Brookmeade & 🙃 🖺

46 Brookmeade Drive Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-2071 Languages: English

#### Thomas, Christopher BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Umbrino, Frank BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1485 Ny-9d, Suite B5 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 414-6780 Languages: English

#### Umbrino, Frank BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130 Languages: English

#### Umbrino, Frank BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8377 Languages: English

#### Umbrino, Frank BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1995 Ny-52 E Fishkill, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Urvater, Tracy DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

### Urvater, Tracy DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 2531 Nv-52. Suite 2 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 592-4747 Languages: English

# Vassar Brothers Hospital & @ 2

45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Vonegypt, Megan BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Fishkill 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 106 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Wadsworth, Garrett DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3595 Languages: English

#### Whitman, Katherine DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 E Market St, Suite 142 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-3595 Languages: English

# Whitman, Katherine DPT & 🔂 🛭

Melissa Bertolozzi DBA Bertolozzi Physical Therapy Services 45 Eastdale Ave N, Suite 102 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 495-3069

Languages: English

#### Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🛚

Motion Sm Fishkill

400 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 106

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 305-9155 Languages: English

#### Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🗓

1995 Nv-52

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 897-0170 Languages: English

### Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-5130

Languages: English

#### Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🗓

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC

1910 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8377 Languages: English

# **Yertle Operations LLC DBA** Fishkill Home Care & 🙃 🛭

22 Robert R Kasin Way Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0165 Languages: English

# **Psychiatry**

#### Heh, Chen-Wen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 475-9660

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# **Pulmonary Diseases**

### Agarwal, Arun MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr,

Suite 230

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 790-1380

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD Ø & **⊕** ₺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Westchester County Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Sleep Medicine

# Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD Ø & **6** €

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Vallev

29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140

Westchester County Medical

Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Pulmonary Diseases - cont.

#### Choudry, Shazia MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Choudry, Shazia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Collins, Timothy DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Coyle, Karyi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7518 Newyork-Presbyterian Lawrence Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Daggan, Audrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 475-0040 Westchester County Medical Center

#### Das, Akhaya MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Akhaya K. Das, M.d., P.c. 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite M-206 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 897-3210 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Erdreich, Brett MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Gaer, Sasha NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English, French

#### Harris, Kassem MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7518 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Arabic

# Hasselmark, Fairouz MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P c

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

#### Hasselmark, Fairouz MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1900 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Arabic

#### Jalaj, Jai MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Jai K. Jalaj, Md, PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite M-206 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 897-3210 Languages: English, Hindi

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Kaplan, lan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Pulmonary Diseases - cont.

#### Khan, Zubair MD & 🗗 🛭

Pulmonary/Icu Medical, PLLC 69 W Cedar St, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 232-5590 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Khan, Zubair MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

# 

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Matela, Ajsza MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center -Concourse Division Westchester County Medical Center

Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center - Fulton Division

Languages: English, Polish Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Menon, Maya NP & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 533-4111 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English, Hindi, Malay-

alam

#### Merrill, Richard DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care

# Murtuza, Maqbool MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Medicine - Internal

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Panchabhai, Tanmay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6920 Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Parikh, Nirmal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 334-9951 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English Ritter. Steven MD ∅ & 🙃 🛽

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Ritter, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, German Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Sarkar, Abhishek MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

Dutchess		
Pulmonary Diseases - cont.	Radiology	Amatulle, Philip MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈
Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English  Stickel, Nicholas MD ② & ⑥ ☐ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English  Stickel, Nicholas MD ② & ⑥ ☐ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English  Suseelan, Hary MD ② & ⑥ ☐ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Tamil  Suseelan, Hary MD ② & ⑥ ☐ Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Tamil	Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500 Languages: English, Arabic  Abadir, Adel MD & ⊕ Medical Diagnostic Imaging,pllc 14 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology  Abadir, Adel MD & ⊕ Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English  Aiello, Michael MD ⊘ & ⊕ Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English  Amatulle, Philip MD ⊘ & ⊕ Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English	Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade PI Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English  Amatulle, Philip MD ② & ② E Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English  Amatulle, Philip MD ② & ③ E Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English  Amatulle, Philip MD ② & ⑥ E Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

### Amatulle, Philip MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3355 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

#### Anghelescu, Dan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-2500 Languages: English

### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

#### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Antonio, Joseph MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Dra Imaging, PC

1 Columbia St, 1st Floor
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-4700
Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut
Inc Dba Sharon Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish

### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Beyda, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Long Beach Memorial Hospital St. John's Episcopal Hospital Long Island Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Russian, Spanish

#### Beyda, Victoria MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Long Beach Memorial Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew, Spanish, Russian

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Bonthu, Srinivas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radiology Assoc Of Poughkeepsie, PLLC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5180 Languages: English, Telugu, Spanish

#### Bonthu, Srinivas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiology Associates Of Poughkeepsie, PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-4660

#### Bonthu, Srinivas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Telugu

Radiology Associates Of Poughkeepsie, PLLC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 107 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-1942 Languages: English, Telugu

#### Bonthu, Srinivas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Radiology Associates Of Poughkeepsie, PLLC 22 Fairmont Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-0630 Languages: English, Telugu

#### Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3355 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Canale, Romilda NP & 🗗 🛭

Israel Schur Md PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Languages: English Subspecialty: Urology

#### Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Orthopedic Associates Of

Dutchess County, PC

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD Ø & € 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ② & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Dra Imaging, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical C

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Crystal, Jonathan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Eurman, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (952) 595-1100

Languages: English

#### Eurman, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(952) 595-1100 Languages: English

# Farhangi, Edward MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 320 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

### Farhangi, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8103 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Farhangi, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Farhangi, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 1st Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-5645 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Fenzl, Mark MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Bertrand Chaffee Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Friedland, Richard MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

#### Friedland, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

# Friedland, Richard MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

#### Friedland, Richard MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Friedland, Richard MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Dra Imaging, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Friedland, Richard MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Friedland, Richard MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

### Friedland, Richard MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

#### Garrigan, Diane DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (952) 595-1100 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

#### Gendron, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Gendron, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Gendron, Bruce MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Gendron, Bruce MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Gendron, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Gibbs, Kirwin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English, Spanish

# Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736

Languages: English

### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English

#### Grossman, Gary MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, pllc 14 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848

Languages: English, Spanish

# Grossman, Gary MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, PLLC 1323 Us-9, Suite 107 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 471-2848 Languages: English

#### Halperin, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8561 Westchester County Medical Center Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English

### Hentel, Benjamin MD Ø & € 🗗

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Dra Imaging, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD Ø & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖸

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC
45 Reade Pl
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-8500
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Ellenville Regional Hospital
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Hurwitz, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8561 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hyder, Jalal DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Hyder, Jalal DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English

#### Katz, Leah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Oncology Associates PLLC
19 Cook St
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 485-7767
Hudson Valley Hospital Center
New York Presbyterian Hospital Columbia University Medical
Languages: English

#### Keil, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100

Languages: English, Spanish, Russian, German, French

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Kim, Samuel MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC

822 Ny-82, Suite 120

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 223-8100 Plainview Hospital

Jamaica Hospital Medical Center Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English, Korean

#### Kobak, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC

241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 431-8700

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

# Kobak, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8205 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Kobak, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiology Associates Of Poughkeepsie 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5253

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Koerner, Sean MD & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

#### Kolnick, Dean MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-2500 Languages: English

#### Kommana, Harisha MD & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 214 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-5000

St. John's Episcopal Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

#### Kommana, Harisha MD & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120

St. John's Episcopal Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

#### Koutcher, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Oncology PC 19 Cook St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 485-7767 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew

### Krakowski, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Corning Hospital

Languages: English

# Krakowski, David MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Corning Hospital Languages: English

#### Leavitt, Gary MD Ø & € 🗟

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Nv-82, Suite 120

Hopewell Junction, NY 12533

(845) 223-8100 Languages: English

#### Lewis, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC

#### Lewis, Jon MD ② & 🙃 🗟

2678 S Rd, Suite 202
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 790-5700
Putnam Hospital Center
Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut
Inc Dba Sharon Hospital
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Lewis, Jon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lewis, Jon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3355 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lewis, Jon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

## Lewis, Jon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lewis, Jon MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD 🛭 % 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Logiurato, Brendan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6100

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700

Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9410 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Maglione, Katharine MD ⊘ & 🗗

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 101 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Maglione, Katharine MD ∅ & 🗗

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500

Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, PLLC 12 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of
Dutchess County, PC
1910 S Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-0120
Catskill Regional Medical Center
Orange Regional Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Maresca, Glauco MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English

#### Marshall, Jonathan DO ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Mazzilli, Thomas MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mazzilli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8103 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mazzilli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mazzilli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-5645 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

### Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (952) 595-1100 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

### Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (952) 595-1100 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

#### Meritz, Keith MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English

#### Mikucki, Maryann MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

### Mladkova, Nikol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8561 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Czech, Slovak, French, Spanish, German

#### Navolanic, Patrick MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

### Papadopoulos, Dimitrios MD ଡ & ⊕ ଘ

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Papadopoulos, Dimitrios MD ∅ & ⊕ 🖟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parmett, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Lutheran Medical Center Languages: English, Tamil, Kannada

#### Patil, Vivek MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-0736 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Patil, Vivek MD & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Patil, Vivek MD & € 🗟

Northern Medical Group PLLC 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Pearson, Gregory MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pereira, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Languages: English

#### Pereira, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Oncology Associates PLLC 19 Cook St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 485-7767 Languages: English

#### Prakash, Siddarth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Reiner, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 214 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Interfaith Medical Center Rochester General Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Languages: English

#### zarigaages. zrigiisir

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Languages: English, Spanish, German, Urdu, Russian

Schmidt, Maria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

### Schulsinger, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8103
Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Schumpert, Terence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD Ø & € 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3355 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Seckler, Benjamin MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Shekher, Rohil MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-8561 Westchester County Medical

Westchester County Medica

Center

Languages: English

### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Dra Imaging, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brotners Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shih, Emil MD ∅ & 🙃 🗟

Dra Imaging, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

# Languages: English, Spanish Singer, Michael MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖫

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Languages: English, Portuguese, Spanish

#### Smith, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Elmhurst Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

#### Smith, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 320 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Languages: English

#### Smith, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Languages: English

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Valley Interventional Medical Associates PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiology Assoc Of Poughkeepsie 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5253 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8205 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Stoll, Howard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Open MRI Of Fishskill 822 Ny-82, Suite 120 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 223-8100 Kenmore Mercy Hospital Languages: English

### Sullivan, Kailey DO & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Languages: English

#### Torres, Camilo MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-5645 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Benedictine Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Torres, Camilo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 130
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 483-6920
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Putnam Hospital Center
Benedictine Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish

#### Wengrover, Steven MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Radiology Assoc Of Poughkeepsie 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5253 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Wengrover, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Medical Diagnostic Imaging,pllc 14 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Wengrover, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medical Diagnostic Imaging, PLLC 12 Raymond Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2848 South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Wortman, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2500 Languages: English

#### Wu, Jiajia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiology Assoc Of Poughkeepsie 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-5519 New York Downtown Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, French

#### Yen, Bryan MD ② & 🕫 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 1 Columbia St, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-4700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

#### Yen, Bryan MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3355 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC

### Yen, Bryan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 838-8145 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Yen, Bryan MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Vbmc Mob 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1830

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

#### Yen, Bryan MD ② & ⊕ 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

#### Yen, Bryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 2678 S Rd, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-5700 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

## Rheumatology

#### Foto, Frank MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

North Shore Lij Medical PC 18 Stack Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (914) 269-1700 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Languages: English

# Francis, Sheeja MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797

Languages: English, Malayalam

#### Khan, Sophia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 205 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 471-9410 Languages: English

#### Logee, Kristin DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 101 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 331-5326

#### Logee, Kristin DO 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 4068 Albany Post Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-2123 Languages: English

#### Patel, Umesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Guarani

Arthritis And Rheumatic Pain Care, PLLC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 115 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-8717 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

# Patel, Umesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

PLLC 1 Webster Ave, Siute 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-8717 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Arthritis And Rheumatic Pain Care.

#### Penn, Erin MD & 🗗 🛭

Guarani

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-1393 Languages: English

#### Penn, Erin MD & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

66 Middlebush Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 790-1350 Languages: English

#### Penn, Erin MD & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 790-1393 Languages: English

#### Weitz, Zeev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Ellis Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew, German, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Sleep Medicine**

#### Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

# **Speech-Language Pathologist**

# And Nursing At River Valley, River Valley Operati & € 🖺

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

# Health Quest Home Care, Inc & @

2649 S Rd, Suite 220 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-4243 Languages: English

# Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health & ⊕ 🖺

29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 Languages: English

# Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center & •

Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

Languages: English

# Renaissance Health Care Group LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab & Nursing Care Cent & 🙃 🖺

4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (845) 889-4500 Languages: English

#### Schaefer, Noreen MS & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 307 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 693-7636 Languages: English

#### Schaefer, Noreen MS & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 5 Ryan Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 693-7636 Languages: English

# The Baptist Home At Brookmeade & ⊕ 🖺

46 Brookmeade Drive Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-2071 Languages: English

## Yertle Operations LLC DBA Fishkill Home Care & ⊕ 🗓

22 Robert R Kasin Way Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0165 Languages: English

## **Sports Medicine**

# Pandya, Shachi MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🛚

Oakwood Poughkeepsie 2507 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3111 Languages: English

### Pandya, Shachi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

MH Westage Fishkill Office 600 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-5600 Languages: English

#### Schleier, Alan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Oakwood Poughkeepsie Office 2507 S Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3111 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

## Ziermann, Karl DO 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Ziermann, Karl DO ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Surgery

#### Rajan, Swaminathan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

International Surgical Associates 49 Foster Rd Hopewell, NY 12533 (845) 297-5200 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Thoracic Surgery**

#### Aharon, Alon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Aharon. Alon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Axelrod, Howard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Languages. English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular and

Vascular Surgery

#### Axelrod, Howard MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖸

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular and

Vascular Surgery

#### Essa, Yasin MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-9793 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Hedeshian, Mohir MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Armenian

# Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD ⊘ & • □

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Turkish, German

## Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Turkish, German

### Patton, Byron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular and

Vascular Surgery

#### Patton, Byron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

7 Fox St, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular and

Vascular Surgery

#### Rios, Jessica NP & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Said, Sameh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793

Westchester County Medical

Center

University Of Minnesota Hospital Languages: English, Arabic,

German

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Thoracic Surgery - cont.

#### Shimamura, Junichi MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-0100 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Weigel, Tracey MD ∅ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Zhadkevich, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1 Columbia St

T COIUMBIA 20

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-0200

Languages: English, French,

Russian

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD ⊘ & ଲ 🗈

Westchester Medical Center 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951

Languages: English, Hindi, Tamil

Subspecialty: Neurology

# **Transplant Surgery**

### Lyons, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1 Columbia St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-1188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Res Hlth Care Facility.inc

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiology

# Urology

### Carnes, Kevin MD & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Languages: English

# **Vascular Neurology**

#### Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 220-2270

Languages: English, Hindi, Tamil Subspecialty: Neurology

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

### Aligene, Kathy MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-4168

Metropolitan Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Bodack, Mark MD Ø & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 431-8162

Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Swedish

#### Cardenas, Gladys MD ② & **6** 🛭

Start New Medical PC 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 101 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-3200

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation - cont.

#### Delavalle, Cynthia NP 🙃 🛭

North American Partners In Pain 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144

Languages: English Subspecialty: Pain Management

#### Dentico, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Kingston Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Dentico, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-7707 Kingston Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Dentico, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Kingston Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Infantino, Anthony MD 🛭 🕏 🗈

National Health And Rehabilitation LLC 140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(201) 654-6937 Languages: English

#### Kakkanatt, Ashley MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5780 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kakkanatt, Ashley MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kaye, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Lampel, Claudia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Claudia Lampel Md PC 207 Washington St, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 310-6844 Languages: English

# Movsas, Sheryl DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8162 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

#### Movsas, Sheryl DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 402 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5787 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

#### Park, Hoon MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Hoon J Park Md PC 1772 S Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 298-6060 Languages: English, Korean, Spanish

#### Pekis, Ramazan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Turkish

#### Reddy, Ravichandra MD & 🗗 🛭

Rabi R Sinha Physician PC DBA Community Primary Care 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation - cont.

### Reddy, Ravichandra MD & 🗗 🛭

Ravichandra Reddy, Md

1 Webster Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-6165 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

#### Rekhala, Vishal DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Rekhala, Vishal DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺 Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery

Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Spagnola, Louis NP & 🗗 🛭

Louis Spagnola DBA Louis Spagnola Family Health 1145 Route 55, Lexington Plaza Suite 4 Lagrangeville, NY 12540

(845) 452-5200 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pain Management

### Stallings, Shannon MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Stumph, Jordan MD & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-4168 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Zheng, Peter MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Comprehensive Pain Management, PC
74 W Cedar St, Suite 1b
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 454-7100
Westchester County Medical
Center
Languages: English, Chinese

arigaages. Erigiisii, eriirie

#### **Podiatrist**

#### Ashfaq, Amna DPM & 🗗 🖺

Network Solutions IPA 7 Chapin Ln Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-0084 Richmond University Medical Center Languages: English

### Ashfaq, Amna DPM & 🙃 🛭

Network Solutions IPA 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Richmond University Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Ashfaq, Amna DPM & 🗗 🗈

Network Solutions IPA 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 226-4590 Richmond University Medical Center Languages: English

#### Connolly, Fiona DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Rye Foot Care PC 28 Front St, Box J Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-3363 New York Hospital Medical Center Of Queens Flushing Hospital Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cornell, Steven DPM & 🗗 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Languages: English

#### Cruz, Madeline DPM & 🗗 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 3 Summit Ct Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1500 New York Westchester Square Medical Center The Brooklyn Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Cruz, Madeline DPM & 🙃 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600

New York Westchester Square Medical Center

The Brooklyn Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### De Lorenzo, James DPM & 🗗 🗈

James J Delorenzo, Dpm, PLLC 143 Hooker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 897-3338 Languages: English

#### Demarco, Bethany DPM & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-0630 Languages: English

#### Demarco, Bethany DPM & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-0630 Languages: English

#### Dubal. Nidhee DPM & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2735

#### Dubal, Nidhee DPM & 🙃 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243

# Farha, Kamal DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590

# Languages: English, Arabic Farha, Kamal DPM ⊗ & ⊕ 🖫

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Languages: English, Arabic

#### Frankel, Richard DPM & 🗗 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Languages: English

#### Frankel, Richard DPM & @ 2

John L Zboinski Dpm PC 946 Ny-376, Suite 11 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 876-8637 Languages: English

#### Frankel, Richard DPM & 🔂 🖺

John L Zboinski Dpm PC 91-93 Montgomery St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8637 Languages: English

# Gabryszewski, Joseph DPM & 🙃 🛭

Hyde Park Podiatry 3 Kirchner Ave Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-0092 Languages: English

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & € 🗟

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Fox St, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-2400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & ⊕ 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Goris, Enid DPM & 🙃 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600 Languages: English, Spanish

### Grippo, Patrick DPM & 🔂 🗈

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Chinese

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Grippo, Patrick DPM & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish,

#### Jabbour, Dany DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Chinese

Dr Dany Y Jabbour Dpm PLLC DBA Rhinebeck Podiatry Services 91-93 Montgomery St, 1st Floor Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8673

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic, French, Spanish

# Jabbour, Dany DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite M Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 896-0008 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic

#### Jacowitz, Lawrence DPM & 🗗 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical

Kingston Hospital Languages: English

Center

# Keller, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 52 Old Farm Rd Red Hook, NY 12571 (877) 339-4832 Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Keller, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 1315 Us-9, Suite 205 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-4055 Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Kim, David DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 1315 Us-9, Suite 205 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-4055 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean

#### Kyrou, Christos DPM & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The

Hudson Valley, P.c. 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 226-4590 Putnam Hospital Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Greek

### Kyrou, Christos DPM & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 45 Foster Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 226-4590 Putnam Hospital Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Greek

### Longo, Daniel DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 52 Old Farm Rd Red Hook, NY 12571 (877) 339-4832 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Longo, Daniel DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 1315 Us-9, Suite 205 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-4055 Kingston Hospital Benedictine Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Moskowitz, Steven DPM & € 🖸 🛚

Steven Eric Moskowitz Dpm PC 1207 Us-9, Suite 3 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 298-7888 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Negron, Nelson DPM & 🙃 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2735

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Negron, Nelson DPM & 🗗 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

#### Parajon, Robert DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English, Spanish

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 451-7266 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Parajon, Robert DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Westchester County Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Parajon, Robert DPM 🛛 🗞 🙃 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite M Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 896-0008 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Reade, Brian DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1955 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4660 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Reade, Brian DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 1910 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0120 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Siegel, Audra DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite M Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-0630 Languages: English

#### Sims, Erik DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2735 Languages: English

#### Sims, Erik DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Languages: English

#### Singh, Gaurav DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu

#### Sitek, Sarah DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Languages: English

#### Sitek, Sarah DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2735 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Summers, Florence DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 696 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite M Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-0630 Languages: English

#### Tumen, Douglas DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP** 1315 Us-9, Suite 205 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-4055 Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Tumen, Douglas DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP** 52 Old Farm Rd Red Hook, NY 12571 (877) 339-4832 Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Vysotskyy, Taras DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2735 Languages: English, Ukrainian,

Russian

#### Vysotskyy, Taras DPM ② & 🙃 🖸

Lewis J. Sims, Dpm, PC DBA Sims & Associates Podiatry 5 Eastdale Ave S Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-2243 Languages: English, Ukrainian,

Russian

#### Wilantewicz, Andrew DPM ⊘ & •

Network Solutions IPA 282 New Hackensack Rd Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 462-8637 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Zboinski, John DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-3888

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Zboinski, John DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

John L Zboinski Dpm PC 91-93 Montgomery St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-8637

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Zboinski, John DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

John L Zboinski Dpm PC 946 Ny-376, Suite 11 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 447-1865

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Urology**

#### Campbell, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

# Canale, Romilda NP & 🙃 🛭

Israel Schur Md PLLC 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 107 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1900 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Chazkel, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Richard Chazkel. Md 74 W Cedar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 331-1811 Kingston Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Choudhury, Muhammad MD ∅ & O 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900 Metropolitan Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Drangsholt, Siri MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900 Languages: English

#### Durant, Janine NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Urology - cont.**

#### Elyaguov, Jason MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900

Languages: English, Hebrew, Russian

# Eshghi, Abdolmajid MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900 Westchester County Medical

Center

# Languages: English Fullerton, Sean MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900 Montefiore Wakefield Campus Westchester County Medical Center

Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

#### Germano, Rachel NP & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Languages: English

### Goldfischer, Evan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

#### Growney, Joanne NP & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (518) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Growney, Joanne NP & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley. PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kahn, Scott MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-8244 Westchester County Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Kahn, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 437-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Kahn. Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Kahn, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Urology - cont.**

#### Kahn, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Kahn, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Katz, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Kocher, Neil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kocher, Neil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Urology 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Krumholtz, Jason MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Krumholtz, Jason MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

# Krumholtz, Jason MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Krumholtz, Jason MD ② & **6** 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 210 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Krumholtz, Jason MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Benedictine Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Lindsay-Santi, Evelyn NP & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Urology - cont.**

#### Matthews, Gerald MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900

Metropolitan Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Parker, Walter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Parker, Walter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (518) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

#### Parker, Walter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Phillips, John MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 347-1900 Westchester County Medical Center Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 50 Eastdale Ave N Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 969 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9797 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pietrow, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess Urology - cont.** Solliday, Michael MD & 🗗 🛭 Premier Medical Group Of The Rahman, Naeem MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Hudson Valley, PC Premier Medical Group Of The 50 Eastdale Ave N Hudson Valley, PC Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 50 Eastdale Ave N (845) 437-5000 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 Vassar Brothers Medical Center (845) 437-5000 Languages: English Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Solliday, Michael MD & 🗗 🛭 Westchester Medical Center Premier Medical Group Of The Northern Dutchess Hospital Hudson Valley, PC Languages: English 1 Webster Ave, Suite 300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Rosen, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 (845) 437-5000 Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC Languages: English 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 Solliday, Michael MD & 🗗 🖺 (914) 347-1900 **Hudson Valley Urology** Westchester County Medical 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Center Suite 210 Languages: English Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 437-5000 Solliday, Michael MD & 🗗 🗈 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Premier Medical Group Of The Languages: English Hudson Valley, PC 243 N Rd, Suite 304 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Solliday, Michael MD & 🗗 🖺 Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Allergy & Immunology

#### Akl, Michel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Akl Medical PC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 102 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7066 Olean General Hospital Languages: English

#### Bhasin, Yasmin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Yasmin Bhasin Md 15 Dunning Rd, Suite 1 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7211

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Castro, Myrelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 549-1010 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Tagalog,

Abkhazian

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Damore, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Integrated Medical Care 44 Eagle St Monroe, NY 10950 (347) 915-2131 South Nassau Communities Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Hochfelder, Jillian MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 782-3242

Languages: English

### Louie, Beth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Warwick Allergy PC 70 Gilbert St Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-0999 St Anthony Community

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Chinese

#### Louie, Beth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Warwick Allergy PC 33 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-5352 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Chinese

#### Park, Joon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Building B, Suite 220 Middletown, NY 10940 (888) 350-1368 Orange Regional Medical Center

# Languages: English, Korean Ponda, Prashant MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Ponda, Prashant MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates, LLP 103 Executive Dr, 3rd Floor, Suite 500 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 St. Luke's Cornwall

Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Reiss, Noah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

505 Route 208, Suite 11 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7143 St. Mary's Healthcare Ellis Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Dutch, Bengali;bangla, Korean, Hindi

#### Reiss, Noah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 10 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7143 St. Mary's Healthcare Ellis Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Dutch, Bengali;bangla, Korean, Hindi

#### Reiss, Noah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St. Mary's Healthcare Ellis Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Dutch, Bengali;bangla, Korean, Hindi

#### Selter, Joel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Allergy & Asthma Care Of Rockland, PC 505 Route 208, Suite 22 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0882 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew, Chinese

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Allergy & Immunology - cont.

#### Sharif, Saba MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 266 N St, Suite B Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 493-7585

Languages: English

#### Siegel, Subhadra MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

#### Witkowska, Renata MD ⊘ 🙃 🗈

Renata A. Witkowska, Md 1200 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-9990 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Polish, Spanish

# Audiology

#### Axelrod, Robin AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 Languages: English

#### Axelrod, Robin AUD & 🗗 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

### Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD & 🙃 🗈

ENT & Allergy Associates
75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite
220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998

Languages: English

## Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-0760 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Brady, Sarah AUD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

### Butfilowski, Diane AUD & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Building #4 Suite 220 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Cerrone, Carmelina MA & 🗗 🛚

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 Languages: English

#### Cerrone, Carmelina MA & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 467-6998 Languages: English

### Harrison, Kelle MS & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 Languages: English

#### Harrison, Kelle MS & € 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Jensen, Natalie AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Miller, Morganne AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760 Languages: English

#### Miller, Morganne AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Murdolo, Amanda AUD & 🗗 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Building #4 Suite 220 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 467-6998 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Audiology - cont.

#### Natelson, Stefanie AUD & 🗗 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Natelson, Stefanie AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-0760 Languages: English

#### Polizzano, Chelsae AUD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# Stanley, Benjamin AUD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

### Sullivan, Amanda AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Sullivan, Amanda AUD & 🗗 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-0760 Languages: English

### Zory, Kathleen AUD & 🙃 🛭

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998

Languages: English

#### Zory, Kathleen AUD & 🗗 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760

Languages: English

# **Cardiac Electrophysiology**

#### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### **Cardio-Thoracic**

#### Argenziano, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Spanish, Italian

### Argenziano, Michael MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Columbiadoctors Department Of Surgery 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (212) 305-5888

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian

Subspecialty: General Surgery

### Kenny, Geraldine NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kodali, Ravindra MD & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English, Telugu

#### Werner, Lauren NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiology

## Agarwal, Arvind MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

#### Agarwal, Arvind MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 942-1001 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

# Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Coven, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Lenox Hill St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital

Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Franzella, Danielle NP & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 Languages: English

### Gass, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

#### Gillen, Erin NP & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Gundeck, Ethan MD ② & 🙃 🗓

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1460 Ny-17m Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2832 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Gundeck, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English

Hadid, Ahmad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physicians Services PC
575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 561-2773
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Westchester County Medical
Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiology - cont.

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical Center

#### Hayes, Marion NP & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Rb Heart And Vascular Care PLLC DBA Epic Heart And Vascular 46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (781) 530-0070 Languages: English

#### Hayes, Marion NP & 🗗 🗈

Rb Heart And Vascular Care PLLC DBA Epic Heart And Vascular 4 Hudson Valley Professional Plz Newburgh, NY 12550 (877) 374-2362 Languages: English

#### Hayes, Marion NP & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Hayes, Marion NP & 🗗 🗈

Rb Heart And Vascular Care PLLC DBA Epic Heart And Vascular 23 Kiernan Rd Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (781) 530-0070 Languages: English

# Herwig, Kenneth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 Harlem Hospital Center Queens Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 294-7510
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Good Samaritan Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular
Disease

#### Jacobson, Jason MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

#### Kar, Subrata DO Ø & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Kar, Subrata DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Kazanjian, Hratch MD & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Lanier, Gregg MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Levine, Elliot MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

#### Longo, Tara NP & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 Languages: English

#### Mattone, Nancy NP & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-7200 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiology - cont.

#### Melvin, Alyssa NP & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

# Najovits, Andrew MD Ø & € 🗓

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
5 Skinner St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 294-7510
St Anthony Community Hospital
Orange Regional Medical Center
Good Samaritan Hospital
Languages: English

#### Najovits, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
161 E Main St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 368-0330
St Anthony Community Hospital
Orange Regional Medical Center
Good Samaritan Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish

#### Najovits, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 368-0330 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Najovits, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Pan, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English

### Parikh, Shital MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Shital MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Pollack, Cary MD & 🙃 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 Montefiore Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch, Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Rascoe, Adrienne NP & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2773

Languages: English

#### Rascoe, Adrienne NP & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Languages: English

# Rascoe, Adrienne NP & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 561-2773 Languages: English

#### Raufi, Muhammad MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773

(845) 561-2773 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiology - cont.

#### Respass, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Elec-

trophysiology

### Salman, Ali MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030 Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English, Arabic, Spanish

#### Schmidt, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Seecharran, Bonnie MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Seecharran, Bonnie MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 346-0699 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Singh, Inderpal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC
111 Maltese Dr
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 342-4774
New York Presbyterian Hospital Columbia University Medical
Garnet Health Medical Center
Catskill Regional Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

#### Singh, Inderpal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Columbia Doctors - Nypresby 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

# Spevack, Daniel MD & 🙃 🗈

Disease

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 241-3204 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiology - cont.

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Timmermans, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (866) 962-4327 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Weerackody, Harshan MD ⊗ & •

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
1460 Ny-17m
Chester, NY 10918
(845) 469-2832
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English

### Weerackody, Harshan MD ⊘ & •

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
939 Little Britain Rd
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 567-1800
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English

#### Zgheib, Mohammad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030 Lutheran Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, French, Spanish, Arabic

# Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery

#### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 241-3204 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 241-3204 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cardiology Consultants Of Westchester 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

### Mangi, Abeel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery - cont.

#### Mateo, Romeo MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 241-3204 Westchester County Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

### Mateo, Romeo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 241-3204 Westchester County Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Pothen, Rebecca NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Languages: English, Malayalam

...

### Wengerter, Sean MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

# Wengerter, Sean MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 362-0075 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### **Cardiovascular Disease**

# Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖪

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Amsalem, Yoram MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health
System Medical Group, P.c.
161 E Main St, Suite 301
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 856-3814
St Barnabas Hospital
Montefiore Medical Center
Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

### Amsalem, Yoram MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 St Barnabas Hospital Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

#### Apfelbaum, Mark MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Nypresby - Columbia University 4 Harriman Drive Goshen, NY 10924 (212) 342-3610 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

#### Babapoor, Savalan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 368-8800 Languages: English, Azerbaijani,

Persian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Babapoor, Savalan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-8800

Languages: English, Azerbaijani,

Persian

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Banerji, Dahlia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Berkowitz, Israel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Lenox Hill

Languages: English, Yiddish

#### Chan, Jin El MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Jairaj MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Columbia Doctors - Nypresby 20 Walnut St, Suite A Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-3979 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Hindi

#### Chaudhry, Jairaj MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Columbia Doctors - Nypresby 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Hindi

# Chaudhry, Jairaj MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Columbia Doctors - Nypresby 154 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-4444 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Hindi

### Chengot, Mathew MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030 Good Samaritan Hospital St Joseph Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

# Chirumamilla, Amala MD & 🙃 🗈

Polish

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 294-7510
Good Samaritan Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English

#### Chirumamilla, Amala MD & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 368-0330 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

### Cuffe, Ronald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Cuffe, Ronald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1460 Ny-17m Chester, NY 10918 (845) 291-7041 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Doshi, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Doshi, Jay MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Doshi, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Doshi, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Durso, Francis MD Ø & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Durso, Francis MD Ø & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Essa. Yasin MD & 🗗 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 108 Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 493-8916 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Green, Philip MD & 🙃 🛭

Sorin Medical PC 501 Ny-208, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 836-1111

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hahn, Christina NP & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

### Harburger, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (866) 962-4327 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 368-0330 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-7510 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Hurwitz, Seth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 6 Skinner St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-7510 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Iwai, Sei MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center Stony Brook University Hospital (Previously Known As Stony B Languages: English

#### Jaglan, Akshar DO ⊘& 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 5 Jeanne Dr. Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Kaufmann, Walter MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
5 Skinner St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 858-2666
Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### Kaufmann, Walter MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284

Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Koruth, Jacob MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 Good Samaritan Hospital Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Lazar, Stephen MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Lazar, Stephen MD ∅ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

#### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2773 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 561-2773 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lowenkron, David MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Lowenkron, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lowenkron, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 346-0699 Orange Regional Medical Center Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

### Lutwak, Seymour MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 Route 208, Suite 26 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-7447 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Mcclung, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Korean

Center

### Melcer, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 909-6900 White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Miller, Marc MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Muchiteni, Tshaka MD Ø & € 🗈

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson Vallev

745 Ny-17m, Suite 203 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col

Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

# Muschel, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson Valley 745 Ny-17m, Suite 203

Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col Nyack Hospital

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Nuclear Medicine

#### Nag, Tonusri DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 Nyack Hospital Brookhaven Memorial Hospital St Peter's Hospital Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

#### Nahar, Tamanna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

North Shore Onsite Medical Diagnostics PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 836-1111 Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

#### Pandya, Sunandan MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

#### Pandya, Sunandan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Patel, Mehul MD & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Gujarati, Hindi. Urdu

#### Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1460 Ny-17m Chester, NY 10918 (845) 473-1188

Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

#### Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
939 Little Britain Rd
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 473-1188
Orange Regional Medical Center
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

# Portelli III, John MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

### Portelli III, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1460 Ny-17m Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2832 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Pressoir, Kathleen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Ramos, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson Valley 745 Ny-17m, Suite 203 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Nuclear Medicine

## Rosen, Yitzhak MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Parcare Community Health

Network Inc 1 Stelisk Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 472-6226 Languages: English, Hebrew Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Roth, Ira MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

North Shore Long Island Jewish Health System 745 Ny-17m, Suite 770 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000 Lenox Hill Languages: English

#### Saha, Tisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Saha. Tisa MD ② & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Saha, Tisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Sawhney, Sabrina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

North Shore-Long Island Jewish Health System 3302 Ny-207 Goshen, NY 10924 (212) 434-2606 Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English, Hindi

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Seecharran, Bonnie MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center

Columbiadoctors Medical Group

Languages: English

#### Sethi, Sanjum MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 www.doctors.col New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Punjabi Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

#### Sethi, Sanjum MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

ology

Columbiadoctors Department Of Medicine 5 Coates Dr, Suite 2 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-1234

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Punjabi

#### Shah, Niravkumar MD & 🗗 🗈

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu

### Sherman, Marc MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shikari, Munir MD & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 5 Jeanne Dr Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish,

#### Sindhwani, Rajeev MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital White Plains Hospital Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Sindhwani, Rajeev MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital White Plains Hospital Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

# Sindhwani, Rajeev MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Montefiore New Rochelle Hospital White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Singh, Inderpal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiology

### Singh, Inderpal MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸 Columbia Doctors - Nypresby

154 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-4444 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Nuclear Medicine

## Singh, Inderpal MD ② & ⊕ 🗈 Columbia Doctors - Nypresby

1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Singh, Rajiv MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

#### Skrobanski, Erin NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St, 5th Floor Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Languages: English

#### Sokol, Sergio MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Gramercy Park Medicine PC 12 John St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-2077 North Shore University Hospital Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens St. John's Episcopal Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew, Spanish

# Sridhara, Bangalore MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Torchio, Brittaney NP & 🙃 🛭

Columbiadoctors Medical Group 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 www.doctors.col Garnet Health Medical Center New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

## Chiropractor

#### Asaro Pena, Janette DC & 🗗 🗈

Chiropractic Health Services PC 3 Pierces Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-6800

Languages: English, Spanish

### Desantis, Robert DC & 🗗 🗈

Robert J Desantis DBA Mid-Hudson Chiropractic 53 Willow Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8505 Languages: English

#### Littlejohn, Donald DC & 🗗 🛚

Donald Littlejohn II 7 Academy Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-7575 Languages: English

#### Newman, Daniel DC & 🗗 🖺

Daniel Newman, D.c. 15 Winchester Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4311 Languages: English

# **Clinical Pathology**

#### Newman, Schuyler MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-0089 Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Okby, Nader MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English

#### Okby, Nader MD ② & € 🖻

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 369-4200 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English

#### Okby, Nader MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 294-4339 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Languages: English

#### Olsen, Drew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 294-4339 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Clinical Pathology - cont.**

#### Olsen, Drew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Rubin, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 294-4339 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

#### Rubin, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 205 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-3320 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

#### Rubin, David MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-4339 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

### Rubin, David MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-0089 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

## **Colon & Rectal Surgery**

### Horn, Harvey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Harvey Horn, Md 419 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-2277 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

# Sellers, Graham MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

North Shore-Lij Medical PC 412 N Main St Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 269-1856 Languages: English

#### **Critical Care Medicine Internal**

#### Belinskaya, Ilona MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center
707 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 333-7575
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
St Peter's Hospital
Westchester County Medical
Center
Languages: English, Russian
Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

### Edara, Srinivasa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Staten Island University Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### El Zarif, Samer MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2312 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, French, Arabic

#### Garwin. Sandeep MD ⊗ & 🗗 🖺

Critical Care Physician Of New York PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (615) 377-5600 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Gilani, Aamir MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Critical Care Medicine Internal - cont.

#### Leigh, Yasmin DO & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Linga, Karthika MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Murali, Sagari NP & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Park, Maryann MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Park, Maryann MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Sanz, Yesenia NP & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### **Critical Care Medicine Surgery**

#### James, Douglas MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Phillips, Jezzreel NP & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Dermatology

#### Baranaskas, Erika NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 503 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (212) 283-3000 Languages: English

#### Baranaskas, Erika NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 16 Front St, Suite 1 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (212) 283-3000

#### Baranaskas, Erika NP & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 42 High St Warwick, NY 10990 (212) 283-3000 Languages: English

#### Belaidi, Marisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Charles, Carlos MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Connolly, Deirdre MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗓

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 28 Rykowski Ln Middletown, NY 10941

(212) 283-3000 Languages: English

# Desciak, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 28 Rykowski Ln Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3376 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dermatology - cont.

#### Desciak, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

503 Ny-208

Monroe, NY 10950 (212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Feist, Rachel NP & 🙃 🖺

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

28 Rykowski Ln

Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 692-3376 Languages: English

#### Feist, Rachel NP & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

16 Front St

Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 856-5392

Languages: English

#### Fishman, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Catskill Dermatology, PC 1997 Ny-17m

Goshen, NY 10924

(845) 294-6123

Catskill Regional Medical Center

Mount Sinai Medical Center Southampton Hospital

Languages: English

#### Greenblatt, Henry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 400 Gidney Ave

ALL L L NIV

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 561-1565

St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

#### Groisser, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

28 Rykowski Ln

Middletown, NY 10941

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Hutman, Sammy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

42 High St

Warwick, NY 10990

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Hutman, Sammy MD Ø & € 🗗

Schweiger Dermatology Group

**PLLC** 

503 Ny-208

Monroe, NY 10950

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Jaiani, Lasha MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-8188

Kingston Hospital

Benedictine Hospital

Languages: English, Georgian,

Russian

#### Kabigting, Filamer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-8188

Languages: English

#### Kaminetsky, Joshua MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Languages: English

#### Kezis, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-8188

Languages: English

#### Mannam, Harshitha MD Ø & € 🗟

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-8188

Languages: English

#### Matatova, Marina DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-8188

Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens

Nyu Hospitals Center

Languages: English, Russian

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

503 Nv-208

Monroe, NY 10950

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Murphy, Francis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

F P Murphy Md PC

819 Little Britain Rd, Suite 100

New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 500-1985

Languages: English

#### Murphy, Francis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc

49 Forest Rd

Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dermatology - cont.

#### Myers, Maria NP & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

16 Front St

Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-5392

Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Myers, Maria NP & 🙃 🗈

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

28 Rykowski Ln

Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 692-3376

Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Natalizio, Alicia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 Languages: English

#### Natalizio, Alicia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English

#### Natalizio, Alicia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Nia, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

#### Parisi, Marybeth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

28 Rykowski Ln

Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 692-3376

Languages: English, French

#### Piliere, Allison NP & 🗗 🖺

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

503 Ny-208

Monroe, NY 10950 (212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Piliere, Allison NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

16 Front St

Port Jervis, NY 12771

(212) 283-3000 Languages: English

#### Piliere, Allison NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

28 Rykowski Ln

Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 692-3376

Languages: English

#### Piliere, Allison NP & 🗗 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

42 High St

Warwick, NY 10990

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Saluja, Sandeep MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Languages: English

#### Sperber, Jacqueline NP & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

505 State Route 208, Suite 22

Monroe, NY 10950 (212) 283-3000

Languages: English

# Sperber, Jacqueline NP & 🗗 🛚

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

42 High St

Warwick, NY 10990

(845) 986-6999

Languages: English

#### Udkoff, Jeremy MD ∅ & 🙃 🖺

Schweiger Dermatology Group

PLLC

503 Ny-208

Monroe, NY 10950

(212) 283-3000

Languages: English

#### Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Languages: English, French, Dutch

#### Walsh, Allyson NP & 🗗 🛭

Catskill Dermatology, PC

1997 Ny-17m

Goshen, NY 10924

(845) 294-6123

Languages: English

#### Wolinsky, Steven MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC

42 High St

Warwick, NY 10990 (212) 283-3000

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dermatology - cont.

#### Wolinsky, Steven MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Schweiger Dermatology Group PLLC 503 Ny-208

Monroe, NY 10950 (212) 283-3000

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

#### Xing, Yiping MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave. Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Languages: English, Mandarin

#### Zeltser, Ross MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188

Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English, Russian

# **Diagnostic Radiology**

#### Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-2536 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🖺

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, **PLLC** 

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Mussarat MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-5236

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Mussarat MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 692-0030

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Mussarat MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC** 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Mussarat MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Cherukuri, Pallavi MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates **PLLC** 

19 Laurel Ave

Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 568-2536

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cherukuri, Pallavi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC

707 E Main St

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 343-0616

Languages: English, Spanish

# Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC

707 E Main St

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 343-0616

Orange Regional Medical Center

Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

**Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC** 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-2536

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Cicchiello, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Cohen, Stephanie MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Cohen, Stephanie MD & 🗗 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-2536 Languages: English

#### Cohen, Stephanie MD & 🗗 🖪

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Languages: English

#### Courville. Derrick MD & € 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave, St Luke's Cornwall Hospital Cornwall Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

# Courville, Derrick MD & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030

Languages: English

#### Courville, Derrick MD & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 692-0030

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Courville, Derrick MD & € 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-2536 Languages: English

#### Daly, Stephen MD ② & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

101

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Daly, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

#### Daly, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 2004 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

#### Davis, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC

320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3666

Languages: English

# Davoudzadeh, Reubin MD ⊗ & 🙃

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates,

PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-5236

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-2536 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave, St Luke's Cornwall Hospital Cornwall Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ∅ & 🕫 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fisher, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030

Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Goodman, Brian MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Graziano, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Imaging Subspecialist Of New York, PLLC 110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Greco, Robert MD ∅ & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Helen Haves Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Neuroradiology

#### Greco, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital

Helen Hayes Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Herskowitz, Eric MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Champlain Valley Physicians

Hospital Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herskowitz, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Champlain Valley Physicians Hospital Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herskowitz, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC 505 Route 208, Suite 14 & 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Champlain Valley Physicians Hospital Medical Center Languages: English

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 437-5000 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 7 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-4400 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Izzo, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates
PLLC
19 Laurel Ave
Corpusell NV 12518

Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536

Languages: English, Italian

#### Izzo, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Languages: English, Italian

#### Khalili, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030

Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Kim, Eugene MD & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Good Samaritan Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

#### Krampert, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

# Krampert, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave, St Luke's Cornwall Hospital Cornwall Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

# Krampert, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Lawson, Ivy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Lawson, Ivy MD ∅ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

19 Laurel Ave
Cornwall, NY 12518
(845) 568-2536
Kingston Hospital
Margaretville Hospital
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish

#### Manansala, Artemio MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

#### Manansala, Artemio MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Languages: English

#### Manansala, Artemio MD & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Languages: English

#### Manansala, Artemio MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

# Marchione, Joseph MD & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Marchione, Joseph MD & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marchione, Joseph MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Margolis, Nathaniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Margolis, Nathaniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Margolis, Nathaniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Margolis, Nathaniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Margolis, Nathaniel MD Ø & € 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 343-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Modi, Neeraj MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛭 Radiologic Associates, PC

707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

#### Mollura, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Languages: English

# Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC
19 Laurel Ave
Corpus II. NV. 12518

Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & ෙ ☐ Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 313-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Nesheiwat, Jawad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🖺

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital

# Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Margaretville Hospital

Languages: English

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 19 Laurel Ave

Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536

Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Neuroradiology

# Racanelli, Joseph MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Neuroradiology

#### Rice, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Rice, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

#### Rodriguez, Luis MD & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

#### Schechter, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC
320 Robinson Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
(845) 565-3664
Good Samaritan Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-5236 Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

520 State Route, 17m Monroe, NY 10950-3455 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030 Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave, St Luke's Cornwall Hospital Cornwall Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

#### Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English, Spanish

Languages: English

#### Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sibai, Sami MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

#### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 692-0030 Strong Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

#### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Strong Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

# Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

#### Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

ventional Radiology

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Tash, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664

Languages: English, Hindi,

Kannada

#### Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Trenkmann, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC 505 Route 208, Suite 14 & 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Coney Island Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English

#### Trenkmann, Eric MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiology Associates PLLC
320 Robinson Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
(845) 565-3664
Coney Island Hospital
Wyckoff Heights Medical Center
Staten Island University Hospital
Languages: English

# Valiplackal, Jacienta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Languages: English

#### Valiplackal, Jacienta MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

#### Valiplackal, Jacienta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Valiplackal, Jacienta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Waldman, Michael MD Ø & € 🗟

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

#### Waldman, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 101 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Waldman, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

Zaretsky, Elina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Languages: English, Russian,

#### Zaretsky, Elina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Spanish

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English, Russian, Spanish

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

#### Abubaker, Syed MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273 Montefiore Medical Center

Abubaker, Syed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Acierno, Nicholas NP & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Acierno, Nicholas NP & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center

#### Ahari. Shahram MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Anjou, Athalie NP & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Anjou, Athalie NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

# Berger, Abraham MD Ø & € 🛭

Abraham Berger Medicine PC 815 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 525-2000 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus

Languages: English, Spanish,

Yiddish, Hebrew

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Binkowski, Sandra NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Brandon, Bernadette DO ⊘ & 🕏 🛭

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 784-3020

Languages: English

#### Brandon, Bernadette DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Vista Physcians Services

PC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7711 Languages: English

#### Brower, Gena NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 794-1600

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Brower, Gena NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Carleton, Jack MD & 🙃 🖺

Integrated Medical Healthcare Services PLLC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 391-8557

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Carter, Christine NP & 🗗 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 703-2273 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Carter, Christine NP & 6 2

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

#### Cartmill, Keith MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Cartmill, Keith MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Cartmill, Keith MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English

# Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP & ⊕ 🗓

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP & ⊕ 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Choksi, Monica MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Constant, Jessica NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Orange Regional Medical Center

Urange Regional Medical Cente Languages: English

# Constant, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC

419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Constant, Jessica NP & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Constant, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Constant, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Corinaldi, Chalene MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

#### Corinaldi, Chalene MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273 Languages: English

#### Cruz, Rosalind NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cruz, Rosalind NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cruz, Rosalind NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Cruz, Rosalind NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cruz, Rosalind NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 343-7614

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cudjoe, Edinam NP & 🗗 🗈

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English, Twi

#### Cudjoe, Edinam NP & 🗗 🛚

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 703-2273

Languages: English, Twi

#### Deleon, Deogenes MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888

Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

#### Diaz, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 342-4774 Languages: English

# Diaz, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Diaz, Jessica NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English

#### Diaz. Jessica NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Diaz, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 100 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781 Languages: English

#### Dittmeier, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Fuchs. Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

West 49th Street Medical Practice 6 Garfield Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (718) 534-0689

Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish, Hungarian

# Fuchs, Thomas MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

West 49th Street Medical Practice 745 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (718) 534-0689 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish, Hungarian

#### Gewitsch, Kristina NP & 🗗 🛚

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273 Languages: English

#### Gewitsch. Kristina NP & 🙃 🖪

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

#### Gildin, Joshua DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Goldsmith, Yitzchak DO & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Gray, Nicole NP & ⊕ 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 703-2273 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Gray, Nicole NP & € 🗟

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

# Grubner, Aaron MD & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Gulati, Rajan MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 209 New Ball St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Gulati, Rajan MD & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Gulati, Rajan MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herzog, Daniel DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

New York University D/B/A Nyu School Of Medicine Faculty Gro 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

#### Hill, Scot MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Mount Sinai Medical Center

#### Kurtz, Seth MD & € 🗓

Languages: English

Kj Medical Practice PC 14 Raywood Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4000 Beth Israel Medical Center-Petrie Campus Nyu Hospitals Center

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pediatrics

#### LA, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273 Languages: English

#### LA, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924-6753 (845) 360-5530

#### Lob, Zev DO & 🙃 🗟

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Luthra, Jasminder MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Mabee, Krystle NP & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Mabee, Krystle NP & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center

# Languages: English, Spanish Machado, Andrea NP & 🙃

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Machado, Andrea NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Madell, Alan MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 784-3020 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Madell, Alan MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7711 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Mclaughlin, Matthew DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases

# Morcos, David DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Morcos, David DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Morgan, Scott NP & € 🗟

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Moroney, Scott DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave. Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Moroney, Scott DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Moteelall, Meena MD & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd

Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Oconnor, Brandon MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

#### Odonovan, Simone NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Odonovan, Simone NP & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 794-1600 Languages: English

#### Okechukwu, Christopher MD ∅ & **6** 🛭

**Hudson Vista Physcians Services** 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English

# Orourke, Kyle NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Avn Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Pacenza, Gladys NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Patel, Reena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English, Gujarati

#### Patel, Reena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Gujarati Peterson, Travonna NP & 🙃 🗈

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Peterson, Travonna NP & 🗗 🗈

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924-6753 (845) 360-5530

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Peterson, Travonna NP & 🗗 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Peterson, Travonna NP & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pintado, Erin NP & 🙃 🛭

Orange Urgent Care PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G40 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 703-2273

Languages: English

#### Pintado, Erin NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Pintado, Erin NP & 🙃 🗟

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

#### Ramcharitar, Aaron MD & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Ramcharitar, Justin NP & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Reich, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Rivas, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1000 Languages: English

#### Rodriguez, Nearco NP & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English

#### Rodriguez, Nearco NP & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Rollin, Michael NP & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

#### Roman, Christopher DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Roman, Christopher DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

#### Roman, Christopher DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English

#### Roman, Christopher DO ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Ruvo, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English

# Santikul, Dulaya DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

#### Seidl, Ethan NP & 🗗 🛭

Yiddish

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Sounou Mensa, Mccurla NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Sounou Mensa, Mccurla NP & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English

#### Stutz, Helen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

York PC 70 Dubois St, 2nd Floor Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7711 Albany Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

Critical Care Physician Of New

#### Taub, Abraham DO & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Zhang, Zhou MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### **Endocrinology & Metabolism**

#### Ahmad, Rehan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Rehan Ahmed DBA Orange County Diabetes & Endocrinology 5159 Rte 9w, Suite B Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-5972 Languages: English

#### Ali, Mohamed MD Ø & € 🗟

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ali, Mohamed MD Ø & € 🖻

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Castro, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 1200 Ny-208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 549-1010 Languages: English, Tagalog,

Abkhazian

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# **Endocrinology & Metabolism** cont.

#### Castro, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Castro, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Dixit, Ayushi MD ② & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Dixit, Ayushi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 338 Meadow Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8968 Languages: English

#### Dixit, Ayushi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Dresden, Debra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Spanish

# Dresden, Debra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 20 Walnut St, Suite A Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-3979

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dresden. Debra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 338 Meadow Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dresden. Debra NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Spanish

# Dresden, Debra NP & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Ediale. Kolo MD & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Ediale, Kolo MD & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Ediale, Kolo MD & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Friedman, Elliott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Friedman, Elliott MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 726 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1495 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Friedman, Elliott MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Friedman, Elliott MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Garger. Yana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Vladimir Zelenko Md PC 3 Hamaspik Way Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000 Languages: English, French,

Russian

#### Lombardo, Melissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# Endocrinology & Metabolism cont. Lombardo, Melissa NP & 🙃 🗈 Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940

Languages: English

(845) 342-4774

# Lombardo, Melissa NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Lombardo, Melissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Singles, Andrew DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson Valley 745 Ny-17m, Suite 203 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col Languages: English

# Speedling, Margaret NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Vaswani, Ashok MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English

# Orange Family Medicine

#### Hampel, Evan NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Hampel, Evan NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Gastroenterology

#### Alatevi, Eric MD Ø & € 🗟

Languages: English

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

#### Bambino, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Vista Medical, PC
19 Laurel Ave, Ll1
Cornwall, NY 12518
(845) 534-7080
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Languages: English, French,
Haitian-Creole, Chinese, Hindi,
Japanese, Punjabi
Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Botti, Erin NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 204 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 703-8806 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Botti, Erin NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 107 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-1260 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cassimatis, Dean MD Ø & € 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 88 Old Route 9 West New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-5630 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Cassimatis, Dean MD Ø & € 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 277 Quassaick Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-5630 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### El Zouhairi, Majed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 418 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0740 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Arabic

#### El Zouhairi, Majed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 327 Fullerton Ave, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-0740 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Arabic

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Gastroenterology - cont.

#### El Zouhairi, Majed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0740 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Arabic

#### Ellis, David MD & 🙃 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 107 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-1260 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Ellis, David MD & 🙃 🖪

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 956-1362 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Goldfischer, Alan MD & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 204 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 703-8806 Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

# Goldfischer, Alan MD & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 419 E Main St, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 956-1362 Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

#### Goldfischer, Alan MD & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 107 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 703-8806 Orange Regional Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

# Kazbay, Kasim MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Queens Hospital Center Arnot Ogden Medical Center St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Sign-Language, Turkish

#### Korsakoff, Kristopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

DBA Community Medical Care
15 Maple Ave
Warwick, NY 10990
(845) 986-9979
St Anthony Community Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Korsakoff, Kristopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
161 E Main St, Suite 300-301
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 856-3812
St Anthony Community Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Levin, Seth MD 🛭 % 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 88 Old Route 9 West New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 549-1011 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Levin, Seth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 277 Quassaick Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-5630 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Muslim, Arif MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0740 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Urdu

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Patel, Dhiren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Ellenville Regional Hospital Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Patel. Dhiren MD Ø & € 🗓

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Ellenville Regional Hospital Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Patel, Dhiren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Ellenville Regional Hospital Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi

#### Perumal. Murali MD & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 88 Old Route 9 West New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 549-1011 Languages: English

#### Perumal, Murali MD & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 277 Quassaick Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-5630 Languages: English

# Plumer, Alan MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 107-108 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 703-8806 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Plumer, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 956-1392 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Plumer, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 204 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 703-8806 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Podeszwa, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Crystal Run Medical Services PC 236 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 2 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3100 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish, German, Spanish, Russian, Korean

#### Podeszwa, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish, German, Spanish, Russian, Korean

#### Podeszwa, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish, German, Spanish, Russian, Korean

#### Podeszwa, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish, German, Spanish, Russian, Korean

#### Podeszwa, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Yiddish, German, Spanish, Russian, Korean

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Gastroenterology - cont.

#### Scileppi, Thomas MD & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 277 Quassaick Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-5630 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Scileppi, Thomas MD & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 88 Old Route 9 West New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 549-1011 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Sharma, Rupa MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, French, Hindi

#### Sharma, Rupa MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, French, Hindi

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA

#### Siegel, Lance MD & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 107 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-1260 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Russian, Punjabi, Spanish, Hebrew

# Siegel, Lance MD & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 956-1392 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Russian, Punjabi, Spanish, Hebrew

#### **General Surgery**

#### Ahmed, Farugue DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Excel Urgent Care Of Goshen PLLC 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5530 Languages: English, Spanish, Persian, Bengali; bangla

#### Argenziano, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Columbiadoctors Department Of Surgery 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (212) 305-5888 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Spanish, Italian Subspecialty: Cardio-Thoracic

#### Basu, Amit MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cepeda, Jaime MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 384 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-8780 Bon Secours Community Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cepeda, Jaime MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 5 Hudson Valley Professional Plz Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 692-8780 Bon Secours Community Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cepeda, Jaime MD Ø & 🗗 🖺

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 692-8780 Bon Secours Community Hospital St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cepeda, Jody NP & € 🗟

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 692-8780 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# General Surgery - cont.

#### Cepeda, Jody NP & 🙃 🛭

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 384 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-8780

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cepeda, Jody NP & 🙃 🛭

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 692-8780 Languages: English

#### Cepeda, Jody NP & 🙃 🛭

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 460 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 692-8780 Languages: English

#### Chin, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

White Plains Physician Associates 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 849-7655 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Chin, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Wppa Thoracic Surgery At St Lukes Cornwall Bldg 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 240 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 681-2750 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

# Chirumamilla, Vasu MD & 🙃 🗈

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 1b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 517-2870 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Telugu

#### El-Sabrout, Rafik MD & 🗗 🖺

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Gorti, Raghuram MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Vascular Surgery

#### Goumas, William MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### James, Edmund NP & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch, French

#### Jamgochian, Michael MD & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 369-8800 Languages: English, Armenian, Spanish

#### Karsif, Karen MD Ø & € 🖻

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Knauer, Andrew DO & 🗗 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kwon, Peter MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

DBA Community Medical Care 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 369-8800 Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# General Surgery - cont.

#### Licata, Lauren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English, French,

Spanish

#### Licata, Lauren MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642

Languages: English, French,

Spanish

#### Licata, Lauren MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-4321 Languages: English, French, Spanish

# Lincer, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Meytes, Vadim DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Meytes, Vadim DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Nubi, Ayodeji MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Nubi, Ayodeji MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole, Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Punjabi

#### Nubi, Ayodeji MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Hatfiled Lane, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 534-7080 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Ortiz, Jorge MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Erie County Medical Center Corporation Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pendleton, Audrey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Elmhurst Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Reichman, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### General Surgery - cont.

#### Reichman, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Siddigui, Mohammad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu

#### Singh, Paramieet MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

#### Strombom, Paul MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

North Shore-Lij Medical PC 412 N Main St Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 269-1856 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Stufflebeam, Justin DO & 🗗 🛚

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Walsh, Jean NP & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

#### Yoon, Sam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### **General Vascular Surgery**

#### Babu, Sateesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Bauer, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

New York Vascular Group PLLC 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 102 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 822-8100 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Bowman, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

New York Vascular Group PLLC 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 102 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 822-8100 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Carpiniello, Matthew MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Languages: English

#### Choi, Hung MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Rockland Thoracic Associates PC 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 672-3826 Orange Regional Medical Center Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Korean

#### Choi, Hung MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Orange Regional Medical Center Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Korean

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# General Vascular Surgery - cont.

#### Gorti, Raghuram MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Hahm, Sae MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

New York Vascular Group PLLC 19 Laurel Ave. Suite 102 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 822-8100 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Kwon, Jeontaik MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 241-3204 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

# Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 241-3204 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 241-3204 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Shapiro, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English

#### Strachan, Jaime MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

New York Vascular Group PLLC 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 102 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 822-8100 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish,

Portuguese

# Wengerter, Kurt MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

Wengerter, Kurt MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Rockland Thoracic Associates PC 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 672-3826 Good Samaritan Hospital

Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### **Gynecology**

#### Aro, Dominic DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 105 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Hardart, Anne MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 785 Ny-17m, Suite 17 Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 493-2250 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital

Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Obstetrics and

Gynecology

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Gynecology - cont.

#### Joanow, Alex DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 144 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928

(845) 291-7400 Languages: English

#### Joanow, Alex DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 109 B Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 Languages: English

#### Joanow, Alex DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 291-7400 Languages: English

## Hematology

#### Koulova, Lidia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Oncology

# Koulova, Lidia MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Paracha, Fauzia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Comprehensive Blood And Cancer Medical Care, P.c. 1200 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-6240

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

# Patel, Umangi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

611 Gidney Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
(631) 751-3000
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati
Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Phair, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists 611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Ruiz, Javier MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Health Group, LLP 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Stead, Lesley MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-8888

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Stead, Lesley MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital

Languages: English, Bulgarian, Russian

Subspecialty: Oncology

#### **Infectious Diseases**

Orange Regional Medical Center

#### Bajaj, Sonal MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

#### Infectious Diseases - cont.

#### Chowdhury, Muhammad MD & @

 Muhammad M Chowdhury Md 327 Fullerton Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4032 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Hindi, Bengali; bangla, Spanish

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Keller, Marina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Sivadas, Rekha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Smith, Philip MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Philip S Smith Md 164 Willow Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-8271 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

# Smith, Philip MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Smith, Philip MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Smith, Philip MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Vernatter, Joshua MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Vernatter, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Vernatter, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Williams, Aria DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# **Interventional Cardiology**

# Agarwal, Arvind MD ② & ⊕ 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Agarwal, Arvind MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Bon Secours Charity Health

System Medical Group, P.c. 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 942-1001 Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiology

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Interventional Cardiology - cont.

#### Ahmad, Hasan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Languages: English

#### Ahmad, Hasan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (914) 909-6900 Languages: English

#### Amsalem, Yoram MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 St Barnabas Hospital Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Amsalem, Yoram MD ② & 🙃 🗟

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 15 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 368-0330 St Barnabas Hospital Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Languages: English

# Amsalem, Yoram MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 St Barnabas Hospital Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Apfelbaum, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nypresby - Columbia University 4 Harriman Drive Goshen, NY 10924 (212) 342-3610 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Bajaj, Rishi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Rb Heart And Vascular Care PLLC DBA Epic Heart And Vascular 172 Meadow Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (781) 530-0070 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi, Spanish

#### Fraser, Jessica NP & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical Center

# Fraser, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fraser, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fraser, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2592 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Fraser, Jessica NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Green, Philip MD & 🙃 🖺

Sorin Medical PC 6 Garfield Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Interventional Cardiology - cont.

#### Green, Philip MD & 🕫 🛭

Sorin Medical PC 3 Hamaspik Way, Suite 011 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Jafar, M MD ❷ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 939 Little Britain Rd
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 567-1800
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kalapatapu, Kumar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

# Kodali, Susheel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

#### Narayan, Rajeev MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 567-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 1460 Ny-17m Chester, NY 10918 (845) 473-1188 Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 939 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 473-1188 Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Prabhu, William MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-0330 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Prabhu, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Pruthi, Sonal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Columbiadoctors Medical Group 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 www.doctors.col New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Pruthi, Sonal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Columbiadoctors Medical Group 154 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-4444 www.doctors.col New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Interventional Cardiology - cont.

#### Pvo, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 209 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-7510 Stony Brook University Hospital (Previously Known As Stony B Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Korean

#### Sethi, Sanjum MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Columbiadoctors Medical Group 1995 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1234 www.doctors.col New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Punjabi Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease

#### Singh, Rajiv MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital **Nyack Hospital** Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

# Singh, Rajiv MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### **Mental Health Practitioner**

#### Birinci, Stephanie MA & 🗗 🖺

Jeffrey M Rubin DBA Rubin Psychological Services PC 320 Robinson Ave, Suite 201-A Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-2540

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Caligiuri, Christina MA & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Center For Development

1124 Ny-94, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 458-4558 Languages: English

#### Cardona, Lisa MA & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Psychological & Developmental Services PC DBA 5 Corporate Drive, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-4557 Languages: English

#### Cardona, Lisa MA & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Center For Development 1124 Ny-94, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 458-4558 Languages: English

#### Cheairs, Stephen MS & 🙃 🖺

Bodhi Tree Mental Health Counseling 10 Elm St Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 535-1270 Languages: English

#### Coviello, Christina MS & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

#### **Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan** MS & 🙃 🖸

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English, Russian,

Georgian

#### Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP & 🗗 🛭

Nancy Gartin Checchi 1607 Ny-300 Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 610-3350 Languages: English

#### Greenwald, Benjamin MA & 🗗 🛭

Growth Process Mental Health Counseling PLLC 367 Wndsor Highway, Suite 442 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 532-7027

Languages: English, Hebrew

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

#### Mental Health Practitioner - cont.

#### Jacobsen, Catherine MS & 🗗 🛭

Catherine Marie Jacobsen Mental Health Counselor 1 Spring Sq Business Park, Unit 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 248-3722 Languages: English

#### Kiley, Catherine MA & 🗗 🖺

Catherine Kiley DBA Catherine Kiley Counseling 96 Jean Ridge Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (203) 273-7892 Languages: English

# **Latorre, Rossella BA & ⊕** Bloomimg Grove Counseling

Services 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 728-4615 Languages: English, Italian

#### Lombardi, Crystal MA & 🗗 🗈

Bavoy Mental Health Counseling PLLC

466 E Main St, Suite 2 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 843-6400 Languages: English

#### Phillips, Steven MA & 🗗 🛭

Steven J Phillips 3136 Ny-207, Suite 201 Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (845) 591-7505 Languages: English

#### Strock, Deborah MA & 🙃 🛭

Jeffrey M Rubin DBA Rubin Psychological Services PC 320 Robinson Ave, Suite 201-A Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-2540

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Taft, Julie MS & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Bodhi Tree Mental Health Counseling 10 Elm St Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 663-3909

#### Vallon, Jeffrey PHD & 🗗 🖺

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32, Suite 5u Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 827-6680 Languages: English

#### Wiand, Dylan MS & 🙃 🛭

Bodhi Tree Mental Health Counseling 10 Elm St Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 535-1764 Languages: English

#### Widmark, Lauren MS & 🗗 🛭

Step By Step Mental Health Counseling Services PLLC 26 Ny-17k Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 245-0939 Languages: English

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Ahari, Shahram MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Physcians Services PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

#### Akerele, Evaristo MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Languages: English, Spanish,

French

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Akerele, Evaristo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Pavilion 75 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7800

Languages: English, Spanish,

French

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Butler, Dayle NP & 🙃 🛭

Genesis Medical Health PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 354-1212 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Byadgi, Shalini MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (570) 296-2818

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Cackowski, Jennifer MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Cackowski, Jennifer MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Cackowski, Jennifer MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St

Highland Falls, NY 10928

(845) 446-4076

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Cackowski, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Chavez Carey, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 333-7830 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Catskill Regional Medical Cente Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Corrado, Suzanne MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 40 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 834-2725

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Corrado, Suzanne MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orange Medical Care, PC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Damore, Joseph MD & 🗗 🖺

Integrated Medical Care

44 Eagle St

Monroe, NY 10950 (347) 915-2131

South Nassau Communities

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Allergy & Immuno-

logy

#### Dermigny, John DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Edward J Lempka Dr Florida, NY 10921 (845) 651-1777 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

aliguages. Liigiisii

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Dixit, Krishna MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 338 Meadow Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8968 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Dunkelman, Neal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Neal R. Dunkelman, M.d. 42 Rykowski Lane Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 695-2131

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Fattakhov, Emma MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1103 Orange Regional Medical Center

Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hospice and Palli-

ative Medicine

#### Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Fernandez, Allan MD 🗸 🕏 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 563-8000

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St

Highland Falls, NY 10928

(845) 446-4076

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Fernandez, Allan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖸

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 563-8000

Our Lady Of Lourdes Memorial

Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Gill, Bhupinder MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
160 E Main St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 858-7000
Catskill Regional Medical Center
Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Guneratne, Franklin MD & 🙃 🛭

Walden Medical, LLC 142 S Montgomery St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-5811 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### lloh, Nkiruka MD & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center

707 E Main St

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 333-2260

Interfaith Medical Center

St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Kasamba, Joseph NP & 🙃 🗈

Jnk Np In Psychiatry PC 470 Ny-211, Suite 24 Middletown, NY 10940 (347) 336-0582

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Koshy, Ashwin DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare

10 Benton Ave

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Koshy, Ashwin DO ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Koshy, Ashwin DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🙃 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare

147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare

14 Grove St

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🙃 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St

Highland Falls, NY 10928

(845) 446-4076 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🖺

Hugh Mckenzie, Npp 223 S Plank Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 610-5198 Languages: English

#### Musorrafiti, Lori NP & 🗗 🛭

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Musorrafiti, Lori NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 8 Forester Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-7474 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Musorrafiti, Lori NP & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC

75 Maltese Dr

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 343-8741 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Napchan, Uri MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Portuguese,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Neurology

#### Napchan, Uri MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Portuguese,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Neurology

## Odonovan, Simone NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr

Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency

Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

Care

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## **Methadone Maintenance** (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) cont.

#### Olowu, Alicia DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Olowu, Alicia DO ② & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 102 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 333-7200 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Plaza, Christian NP & 🙃 🛭

Paul Saladino DBA Cross Valley Health And Medicine PC 407 Gidney Ave, Suite B Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-7075 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Pollack, Cary MD & 🙃 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 Montefiore Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Cardiology

## Rahmani, Rumana MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 333-7575

Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Rathore, Varinder MD & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Reza, Jahanara MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Jahanara Reza Md PC 67 E Main St Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-8466

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English, Bengali; bangla Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Rochman, Todd MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Saladino, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Paul Saladino DBA Cross Valley Health And Medicine PC 407 Gidney Ave, Suite B Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-7075 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Shah, Shaneel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

#### Singh, Balveen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Orange Regional Medical Center Champlain Valley Physicians Hospital Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, French, Hindi

Orange Regional Medical Center

## Wesa, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## **Nephrology**

#### Assante, William MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Laurel Ave. Floor 1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 483-5741 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Nephrology - cont.

#### Assante, William MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 483-5741 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Aziz, Shoib MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 200 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-8022

Languages: English, Bengali;bangla

### Colvin, Rachel DO & 🗗 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 208 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0994 Orange Regional Medical Center

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Colvin, Rachel DO & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Family Medical Group 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 101 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-9820 Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA

#### De Cabrera, Carlos NP & € 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

## De Cabrera, Carlos NP & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### De Cabrera, Carlos NP & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD ଡ & ⊕ ଘ

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 483-5741 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

## Gupta, Isha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Middletown Medical PC

75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Gupta, Isha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St, Suite 305 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Karimi, Maria MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 505 State Route 208, Suite 10 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7143 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Karimi, Maria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Karimi, Maria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Karimi, Maria MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

505 Route 208, Suite 11 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7143 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD 🛛 & 🙃

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Nephrology - cont.

## Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD ⊗ & 6

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English

## Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD ⊘ & •

Middletown Medical PC 100 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 856-7781 Languages: English

#### Mansur, Abeera MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC

425 Robinson Ave. Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Obligado, Sergio MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270 Orange Regional Medical Center

St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Obligado, Sergio MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln. Suite 208 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0994

Orange Regional Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

## Oo, Phone MD & 🙃 🛭

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Maimonides Medical Center Languages: English, Vietnamese, Spanish

#### Paskey, Rachel NP & 🙃 🖺

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399

Languages: English, Spanish

## Quinones, Edgard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Edgard Quinones PC 122 E Main St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-0423 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Ramaswamy, Ravi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orange Nephrology PC 110 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 7 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0560 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

## Ramaswamy, Ravi MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Ramaswamy, Ravi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Ramaswamy, Ravi MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shakouri, Payam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-6191 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall

Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Spanish

## Silberberg, Chaim DO & 🗗 🖺

Genesis Medical Health PC 46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 354-1212 Nyack Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Trentacosta, Kristen NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 19 Laurel Ave, Suite 101 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-9820

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

Orange			
Nephrology - cont.	Neurology	Centurion, Alejandro MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭	
Trentacosta, Kristen NP & © A Horizon Medical Group PC - Dialysis Center 30 Hatfield Ln, Building 2 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7495 Languages: English Trentacosta, Kristen NP & © B	Alshalabi, Munther MD & © © Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Arabic Subspecialty: Psychiatry Alshalabi, Munther MD & © ©	Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English, Spanish  Garcia, Laura NP & 🖼 Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC	
Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270 Languages: English	Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Arabic Subspecialty: Psychiatry	70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 368-8808 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Holland, Kyra NP & © 🗉	
Velia, Shkendie MD ② & ⊕ ☐ Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English, Albanian, Spanish Wen, Yong MD ② & ⊕ ☐	Appelbaum, Michelle NP & © © Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Child Neurology Appelbaum, Michelle NP & © © Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr	Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English  Jhaveri, Mukesh MD Ø & ⊕ □ Middletown Medical PC 24 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-4677	
Advanced Kidney Care Of Hudson Valley PC 425 Robinson Ave, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 454-1399 Vassar Brothers Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese, Spanish	Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Child Neurology  Bodeker, Emma NP & © Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English  Bodeker, Emma NP & © Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English	Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Marathi, Gujarati Subspecialty: Psychiatry  Kaur, Kavneet MD ② & ① ①  Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English	

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Neurology - cont.

#### Kaznatcheeva, Elena MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

## Kroff, Angela NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Kroff, Angela NP & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 2142 Ny-302 Circleville, NY 10919 (845) 744-4499 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kroff, Angela NP & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical

Center

# Languages: English

Kroff, Angela NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Kroff, Angela NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Maghsoudlou, Behzad MD Ø & €

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English, Persian

#### Napchan, Uri MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital

Languages: English, Portuguese,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Napchan, Uri MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Portuguese, Spanish

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

## Nasir, Syed MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Brain Center Of Hudson Valley 5159b Rte 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-9070 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ober, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Pampana, Vijay MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English Subspecialty: Child Neurology

#### Pampana, Vijay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Reddy, Venkatesha MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Venkatesha Reddy Md, PC 4 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-2477 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Neurology - cont.

#### Sharinn, Alina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Lenox Hill Hospital

Languages: English, Russian

## Singh, Puneet DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Bon Secours Community Hospital Nyu Langone Hospital long Island (Previously Winthrop Univer St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

## Singh, Puneet DO ⊘ & 🕫 🗈 Bon Secours Charity Health

System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bon Secours Community Hospital Nyu Langone Hospital long Island (Previously Winthrop Univer St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Smith, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 368-8808 Bon Secours Community Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Languages: English, Bulgarian, Russian

## Woolf, Scott DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Yadov, Irina NP & 🙃 🖺

Epilepsy & Neurophysiology Medical Consulting, PC 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 102 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 344-2894 Languages: English, Russian,

Spanish

## Zilberman, Igor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Epilepsy & Neurophysiology Medical Consulting, PC 390 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 344-2894 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Spanish, Russian

## **Neuroradiology**

#### Greco, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates, **PLLC** 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Helen Hayes Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

## Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates, **PLLC** 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

## Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

### **Nuclear Medicine**

#### Muschel, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson Valley 745 Ny-17m, Suite 203 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col

Nyack Hospital

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Mustafa, Ghulam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates **PLLC** 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 343-0616 Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

#### **Nuclear Medicine - cont.**

#### Mustafa, Ghulam MD ② & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236

Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Ramos. David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Columbia Doctors Of The Hudson

Valley

745 Ny-17m, Suite 203 Monroe, NY 10950

(845) 774-1403 www.doctors.col

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical

Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### Singh, Inderpal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Columbia Doctors - Nypresby 154 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-4444 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

#### **Nutritionist**

#### Drago, Lorena MS & 🙃 🛭

Lorena Drago Ms Rd Cdn Cde 65 Main St, Suite 100 Warwick, NY 10990 (718) 263-9326

Languages: English, Spanish

## Drago, Lorena MS & 🙃 🛭

Lorena Drago DBA Hispanic Foodways LLC 6 Woodbine Ave Greenwood Lake, NY 10925 (718) 263-3926

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pal, Aradhna MS & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Pal. Aradhna MS & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 726 E Main St, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1495 Languages: English

#### Pal, Aradhna MS & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Traynor, Cassandra MS & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

## **Obstetrics And Gynecology**

## Abrahams, Michael MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

## Agochiya, Jyotika MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Bengali;bangla, Punjabi, Spanish

## Allen, Christopher MD & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English, Hindi,

United Community Health Center 99 Cameron St, Box 696 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-2067

Languages: English

#### Allen, Joel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

## Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD ৩ % <del>ট</del> 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖫

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

# Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖫

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

## Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD ② & ⊕ 🖫

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Atkinson, Rosa MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Atkinson, Rosa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Atkinson, Rosa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 2 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Spanish

## Babalola, Gbolagade DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Yoruba

## Babalola, Gbolagade DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭 Cornerstone Family Healthcare

147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center

#### Babalola, Gbolagade DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Yoruba

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Yoruba, Spanish

## Babalola, Gbolagade DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Yoruba

#### Bank, Sema MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Bareket, Henry MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

# Languages: English, Hebrew Bareket, Henry MD & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 673 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7499 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Buskwofie, Ama MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 7 Coates Dr, Suite 5 Goshen, NY 10924 (914) 493-2181 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Westchester County Medical Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## **Obstetrics And Gynecology** cont.

### Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD ⊘ & **6** B

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Westchester County Medical Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Galaviz, Veronica MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 785 Ny-17m, Suite 17 Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 493-2250 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Garcia, Sharon NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 905 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 564-7066 Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Garcia, Sharon NP & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 109 B Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 Languages: English

## Garcia, Sharon NP & 🗗 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3068 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 291-7400

Languages: English

## Green, Jeannette MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

## Gresseau, Shirley MD ② & ⊕ 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center. Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Spanish,

French

#### Hardart, Anne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 785 Ny-17m, Suite 17 Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 493-2250 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital

Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Gynecology

#### Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

## Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis. NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

## Jahn, Elizabeth NP & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 105 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 Languages: English

#### Jean-Louis, Florence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Jean-Louis, Florence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## **Obstetrics And Gynecology** cont.

#### Jones, Arthur DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Jouve, Natalie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Jouve. Natalie MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 21 Orchard St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Jouve, Natalie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Jouve, Natalie MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Jouve, Natalie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Jouve, Natalie MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Jouve, Natalie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kasello, Donna MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 437-5000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Knapp, Robin NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English, Spanish

Laborde, Elve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Kings County Hospital Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Russian

## Lescale, Keith MD & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD ⊗ &

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Spanish

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊗ & ©

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ∅ & •

ପ୍ର Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

Languages: English

## **Orange**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊗ & •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊘ & •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊘ & •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊗ & •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

## Louis-Jacques, Carline MD ⊘ & •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English, Spanish

## Madis, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Bulgarian, Russian

#### Mayo, David MD & € 🗟

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Italian, Yiddish

#### Nguyen, Phuc MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Crouse Hospital

# Languages: English, Vietnamese Palmer, Martin MD ② & ⊕ □

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Palmer, Martin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Panoff, Carrie DO ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

## Panoff, Carrie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Passano, Cherie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 673 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7499 Languages: English

#### Passano, Cherie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Pollio, Patricia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 673 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7499 Westchester County Medical Center

Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

## Pradhan, Tana DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 7 Coates Dr, Suite 5 Goshen, NY 10924 (914) 493-2181 Westchester County Medical Center

Spanish

#### Rajendran, Geetha MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Gujarati,

Westchester County Health Care Corporation DBA Westchester M 60 Prospect Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (914) 493-2250 Westchester County Medical Center

St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English

#### Rosenberg, Victor MD & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 St. John's Episcopal Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Maternal and Fetal

. Medicine

## Schwartz, Arie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew

### Stanislawski, Scott MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 782-3242 Nassau Health Care Corporation Dba Nassau University Medical Languages: English, Spanish

#### Swaby, Stanley DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Swaby, Stanley DO ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

## Swaby, Stanley DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

### Tedjarati, Sean MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 7 Coates Dr, Suite 5 Goshen, NY 10924 (914) 493-2181 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, French,

#### Tenembaum, Gabriel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Persian, Spanish

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Vinick, Daniel MD Ø & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Weinstein, Melissa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Hackensack Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Occupational Therapist

#### Alders, Cara MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Alders, Cara MS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

#### Boccia, Cynthia BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

#### Boccia, Cynthia BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Boccia, Cynthia BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Durso, Nicholas MS & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950

(914) 782-3242 Languages: English

# Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.

હ્ન 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Graner, Dena MS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242

Languages: English, Spanish

### Hershkowitz, Faigy MS & 🗗 🛚

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

## Hershkowitz, Faigy MS & 🙃 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Jacobson, Elisheva MS & 🗗 🛭

On The Ball Occupational Therapy, PLLC 2 Kerestier Ct

Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 307-7200 Languages: English

#### Jacobson, Elisheva MS & 🗗 🖺

On The Ball Occupational Therapy, PLLC 1 Toltchav Way Monroe, NY 10950

(917) 497-1877 Languages: English

#### Kakuriev, Rachel MA & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Kakuriev, Rachel MA & 🗗 🖺

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Lav, Stacey BS & 🙃 🗟

On The Ball Occupational Therapy, PLLC

2 Kerestier Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 307-7200 Languages: English

#### Lav, Stacey BS & 🙃 🗟

On The Ball Occupational Therapy, PLLC

1 Toltchav Way Monroe, NY 10950 (917) 497-1877 Languages: English

#### Lewis, Avraham MS & 🙃 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish, Hebrew

#### Lillis, Sheena MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Occupational Therapist - cont.

#### Lillis, Sheena MS & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

#### Lillis, Sheena MS & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

# Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will & ⊕ 🛭

700 Corporate Blvd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3655 Languages: English

## Maldonado, Edna BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 850-4100 Languages: English

#### Maxwell, Lynn BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

Languages: English

#### Maxwell, Lynn BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

## Maxwell, Lynn BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

## Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 728-3200 Languages: English

#### Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS & ⊕ 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

# Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill & 🔓 🖪

172 Meadow Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-1700 Languages: English

# Orange County Cerebral Palsy Associates D/B/A Inspire & ⊕ 🖸

2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

## Orourke, Donna BS & 🙃 🛭

Steven C Desousa PT PC 21 Riverside Dr Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 695-5632

Languages: English, Spanish

## Park Manor Acquisition II LLC & @

121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0801 Languages: English

#### Reiz, Mayer MS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish

#### Sardo, Kaitlyn BA & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Sardo, Kaitlyn BA & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Sardo, Kaitlyn BA & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## Orange

## Occupational Therapist - cont.

#### Sierra, Brynn BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

## Sierra, Brynn BS & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

# St. Anthony Community Hospital & ⊕ 🖸

15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# St. Lukes Cornwall Hospital/Newbur & 🙃 🛭

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Languages: English

#### Stern, Laura MS & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Stern, Laura MS & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

## Trinagel, Jordan BS & 🙃 🗈

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Trinagel, Jordan BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Trinagel, Jordan BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Tutwiler, Brooke MS & 🗗 🛚

Motion Sm New Windsor 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 787-9470 Languages: English

## Tutwiler, Brooke MS & 🙃 🗈

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Tutwiler. Brooke MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

### Tutwiler, Brooke MS & 🗗 🛚

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Wellness Home Care Ltd & 🗗 🖪

252 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8364 Languages: English

## Oncology

#### Agheli, Aref MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

419 E Main St, Suite 203 Middletown, NY 10940 (631) 751-3000 Languages: English

## Agheli, Aref MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

North Shore Hematology Oncology Associates PC 611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (631) 751-3000 Languages: English

## Diamond, Richard MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓 Orange Hematology Oncology

PLLC 164 Willow Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-3888 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

# Kamthan, Arvind MD & 🗗 Arvind G. Kamthan, Md. PC

161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 342-6464 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Urdu, Hindi

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Oncology - cont.

#### Koulova, Lidia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888

St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Koulova, Lidia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284

St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Modi. Varun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

419 E Main St, Suite 203 Middletown, NY 10940 (631) 751-3000

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

#### Modi, Varun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

(631) 751-3000

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists 611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

### Moore, Anastasia NP & 🗗 🛭

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

1313

419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English, Russian

#### Moore, Anastasia NP & 🗗 🛚

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English, Russian

#### Paracha, Fauzia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Comprehensive Blood And Cancer Medical Care, P.c. 5109 Rte 9w, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-6240

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Paracha, Fauzia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Comprehensive Blood And Cancer Medical Care, P.c. 1200 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-6240 Orange Regional Medical Center

Catskill Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

## Patel, Umangi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

611 Gidney Ave
Newburgh, NY 12550
(631) 751-3000
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati
Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Phair, Jessica NP & 🙃 🛭

New York Cancer & Blood Specialists

611 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (631) 751-3000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

### Stead, Lesley MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Bulgarian,

Russian

Subspecialty: Hematology

## Stead, Lesley MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-8888

Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Oncology - cont.

#### Yoon, Sam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

## **Oral Surgery**

#### Bodey, Janet DDS ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery, LLC 360 Ny-211, Suite E Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490

Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Vietnamese

## **Orthopaedic Surgery**

#### Abushahin, Imad MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Abushahin, Imad MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 100 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781 Languages: English

#### Abushahin. Imad MD & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

## Aierstok, Mark MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Languages: English

## Barrick, William MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Berezin, Marc MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

## Berezin, Marc MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Bhadra, Arup MD & 🙃 🖺

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

### Bhadra, Arup MD & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Boateng, Henry MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Languages: English

## Brief, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Brief, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Conde, Daphne NP & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Cooper, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 100 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 775-5473 Westchester County Medical

Center Languages: English

#### Cristofaro, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

North Shore-Lii Medical PC 212 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-8668 Northern Westchester Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pediatric Ortho-

paedics

#### Daniels, Christopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060 Languages: English

Davis, William MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Davis, William MD Ø & € 🗟

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English

## Delsavio, Gina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

#### Dow, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 100 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Episalla, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Catskill Orthopedics PC

30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 201 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-3446 Catskill Regional Medical Center Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Fond, Jason MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877

Fond, Jason MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English

## Gaines, Evan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital

St. John's Riverside Hospital

Languages: English

## Gaines, Evan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English

#### Gotesman, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish

#### Gotesman, Alan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖸

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-1900 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Grandolfo, Katrina NP & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center

Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Gray, Frederick MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Somers Ortho Surg&sports Medicine 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 218-1443 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gupta, Hari DO & € 🗟

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060 Forest Hills Hospital

Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish

## Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

## Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

### Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 100 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7781 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Hyman, Barry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 35 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 381-5705 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Ilan, Doron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-1900 Nyack Hospital Dobbs Ferry Pavilion Of St John's Riverside Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital

#### Ilan. Doron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Spanish

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Dobbs Ferry Pavilion Of St John's Riverside Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English

#### Itingen, Mikhail DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Mikhail Itingen Medical PC 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

## Konigsberg, Matthew MD & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Kusior, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lebitsch, Stephen NP & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Languages: English

#### Leu, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Lombardo, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Northern Dutchess Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

## Martin, Eric MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA
Catskill Regional Medical Group
707 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 333-7575
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Garnet Health Medical Center
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English

#### Medici, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Medici, Mark MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Moyer, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Olsen, Brittany MD & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Languages: English

#### Olsen, Brittany MD & 🗗 🖺

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060 Languages: English

#### Olsen, Brittany MD & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English

#### Patel, Harshadkumar MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 789-2700 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

#### Powers, Brian MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 942-1001 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

# Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO ∅ & ⊕ ⊕

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Renaldo, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

## Renzoni, Steven MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖸

Vladimir Zelenko Md PC 3 Hamaspik Way, Unit 001 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0000 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Renzoni, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

## Renzoni, Steven MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rogell, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Somers Ortho Surg&sports Medicine 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 218-1443 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rosenstein, Dalia NP & 🗗 🛭

Orthopedic Associates Of Dutchess County, PC 3141 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rutter, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Kingston Hospital Languages: English

## Seigel, Harvey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Dutch

## Semble, Richard MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Shuren, Neal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

## Shuren, Neal MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺 Nyack-Orthopaedic At New

Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Orthopedic Surgery

## Simon, Jordan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Nyack-Orthopaedic At New

Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Simon, Jordan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Orthopaedic Surgery - cont.

#### Somberg, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital

Languages: English

#### Somberg, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English

#### Stewart, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Tigges, Russell MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Benedictine Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

## Toro, Jose MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St, Physician Billing Office Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Walsh, Jean NP & 🗗 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

## Wiener, Bradley MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Wiener, Bradley MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 35 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Wiener, Bradley MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Otolaryngology

## Berzofsky, Craig MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Center For Advanced Medicien & Surgery 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 240 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 849-3755

Westchester County Medical Center

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Damiano, Angela MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

#### Damiano, Angela MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 290 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian

#### De Serres, Lianne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish,

Yiddish

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Otolaryngology - cont.

#### De Serres, Lianne MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### De Serres, Lianne MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 290 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish

## Demaio, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln

New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760

Languages: English

#### Frants, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188 Languages: English

#### Jamal. Habibullah MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Jamal, Habibullah MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 290 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kamat, Ameet MD & 🙃 🛭

White Plains Physician Associates, P.c.

P.c.

15 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 849-3755

Westchester County Medical Center

center

## Languages: English

Koyfman, Sergey DO ⊘ & ⊕ ⊡ ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Building B,

Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (888) 350-1368

Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

#### Koyfman, Sergey DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-0760

Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

#### Lando, Tali MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Spanish

# Lopez-Albaitero, Andres MD ∅ & ⊕ ®

ENT & Allergy Associates 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998

Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Dermatology PC 55 Quaker Ave, Suite 202 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-8188 New York Eye & Ear Infirmary

New York Eye & Ear Infirmary Languages: English

# Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD ⊘ & • □

Westchester Medical Center 24 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 693-7636 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Munzer, Eric DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

ENT & Allergy Associates 4 Crotty Ln New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0760

Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Otolaryngology - cont.

## Newland-Pagan, Yvonne MD ∅ & <del>0</del> 🖸

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Petcu, Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**ENT & Allergy Associates** 75 Crystal Run Rd, Bldg B Suite 220

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-6998 Languages: English

#### Rasamny, Jk MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

White Plains Physician Services, PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 290 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 849-3755 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Rasamny, Jk MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

White Plains Physician Associates, P.C.

15 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 849-3755 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

## Suderio-Tirone, Elaine NP & 🗗 🛭

Ran Y Rubinstein DBA Laser & Cosmetic Surgery Specialist PC 200 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-6673 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

## Yao, Mike MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (914) 963-7636 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Yao, Mike MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 290 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 963-7636

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## **Pain Management**

#### Damacharla, Ramesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Lukes Hospital 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

#### Damacharla, Ramesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

#### Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

## Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Edwards, Kenessa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornwall Hospital 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 567-2951 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

#### Hosain, Syed MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

St. Lukes Hospital 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

#### Hosain, Syed MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornwall Hospital 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 567-2951

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Anesthesiology

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Pain Management - cont.

## Looney, Alice NP & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Languages: English

#### Looney, Alice NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 20 Walnut St, Suite A Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-3979 Languages: English

#### Penalosa, Kazell NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-4321

Languages: English, Tagalog

## Robinson, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Helen Hayes Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

#### Sanz, Enrique MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Physical Medicine &

Rehabilitation

### Weinstein, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

#### **Palliative Care**

## Joseph, Kirti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English, Tamil, Malayalam, Chinese, French, Haitian-Creole, Hindi

## Joseph, Kirti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642

Languages: English, Tamil, Malay-

alam

## Joseph, Kirti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080

Languages: English, Tamil, Malay-

2025 Wellcare By Fidelis Care Provider & Pharmacy Directory: Current as of 09/23/2024 | 303

alam

## Pathology

#### Abbi, Rakesh MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 458-4853 White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Lutheran Medical Center St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

## Alasio, Teresa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 458-4853 Languages: English

### Anderson, Lori DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7043

Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### Anderson, Lori DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

Broughel-Baer, Darcy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7043

Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Pathology - cont.

## Broughel-Baer, Darcy DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 294-4399 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Broughel-Baer, Darcy DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 294-4339 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Eisen, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (201) 661-7280 Good Samaritan Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Eisen, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (201) 661-7280 Good Samaritan Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Ilario, Marius MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 369-4200 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

## llario, Marius MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

## llario, Marius MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

St. Anthonys Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 369-4200 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Rubin, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 458-4853 St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German, Italian

#### Schwartz, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthonys Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 369-4200 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

### Schwartz, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 369-4200 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

## Stockl, Thomas MD ② & **6** 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 294-4399 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Stockl, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7043 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Stockl, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Szeto, Oliver MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 294-4399 Languages: English, Chinese

See icon guide on page I

Orange			
Pathology - cont.	Physical Therapist	Acierno, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🗈	
Wang, Yu MD Ø & ⊕ E  Orange Pathology Associates 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7043 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English  Wang, Yu MD Ø & ⊕ E  Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-0089 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English  Wang, Yu MD Ø & ⊕ E  Orange Pathology Associates 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 968-2276 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English  Yao, Jorge MD Ø & ⊕ E  Orange Pathology Associates 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-0089 Languages: English, Tagalog	Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English	Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English  Acierno, Nicole DPT & © Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English  Akl, Raouf BS & © E Primavera Physical Therapy P.c 280 Brdway, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (718) 867-4717 Languages: English  Alacar, Danilo DPT & © E Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English  Alley, Roland DPT & © E Peak Physical Therapy PC 260 N St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5054 Languages: English, Spanish  Alvarez, Jeffrey BS & © E Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English	

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Anders, Maureen DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Babu, Subin BS & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900

#### Babu, Subin BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 2 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Banse, Kristin BS & 🗗 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Banse, Kristin BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 615-2222
Languages: English

#### Banse, Kristin BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

## Banse, Kristin BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

## Banse, Kristin BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Barga, Adam DPT & 🙃 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
20 Walnut St, Suite B
Montgomery, NY 12549
(845) 457-5555
Languages: English

#### Batista, Katherine DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Batista, Katherine DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
94 Clowes Ave
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 615-2222
Languages: English

#### Bayer, Michael DPT & € 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

### Bayer, Michael DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Beatty, Vincent MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 10 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

#### Bender, John BS & 🙃 🗟

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, Urdu, German, French, Korean, Hindi, Spanish

#### Benzenberg, Julie DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Benzenberg, Julie DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 214 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5050 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## Orange

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Benzenberg, Julie DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Bernstein, Tehilla DPT & 🗗 🛭

B. Stern Physical Therapy 24 Rovna Ct, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 580-4000 Languages: English

## Bhalara, Hetal DPT & 🙃 🗈

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Bhalara. Hetal DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

## Bhalara, Hetal DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Bloch, Susan MS & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 214 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5050 Languages: English

## Boc, Paula BA & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Boc, Paula BA & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Boc. Paula BA & € 🗓

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

# Bon Secours Community Hospital & 🙃 🖫

160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Brady, Courtney DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 679-9767 Languages: English

#### Cahoon, Caleigh BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

## Cahoon, Caleigh BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

## Cahoon, Caleigh BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Camacho, Isabella DPT & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Camacho, Isabella DPT & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 1219 Dolsontown Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-1899 Languages: English

#### Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT & 🙃 🛭

Peak Physical Therapy PC 260 N St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5054 Languages: English, Spanish

# Casimiro, Joy DPT & ⊕ 🗈 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

## Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Casimiro, Joy DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Spanish,

Yiddish

## Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS & 🙃 🗈

Lcl Physical Therapy DBA Orange Physical Therapy 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Checo, Harley BS & € 🖺

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 10 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

## Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Chettiar, Eliseus MS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

## Corkum, Kayla DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
20 Walnut St, Suite B
Montgomery, NY 12549
(845) 457-5555
Languages: English, Sign-Language

#### Costantino, Dominic DPT & 🙃 🗈

Peak Physical Therapy Pc-Peak Physical Therapy South 84 E Main St, 84 East Main Street Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-0167 Languages: English

#### Costello, Theresa BS & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Costello, Theresa BS & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Costello, Theresa BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Costello, Theresa BS & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Costello, Theresa BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & € 🗗

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

# Delgado, Shayna DPT & ⊕ ☐ Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

## Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🗗 🖺

Laura M Stevens PT PC 583 Ny-32, Suite 2u Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2426 Languages: English

## Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 785 Ny-17m, Suite 16 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & € 🖸 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Delgado, Shayna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

## Demilio, Donna DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Demilio, Donna DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Demilio, Donna DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Demilio, Donna DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 977-3085
Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🕫 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Dombrowski, Michael DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Domingo, Rodellee DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Domingo, Rodellee DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

## Dowden, Gina BS & 🙃 🛭

Gina Dowden PT 9 Johnston St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 549-2462

Languages: English, Dutch, French

#### Dowden, Gina BS & € 🗟

Gina Dowden PT 450 Temple Hill Rd, #5510 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 549-2462

Languages: English, Dutch, French

#### Elghazaly, Paul MS & ⊕ 🖺

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 12 Hudson Valley Professional Plz Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-7800

Languages: English, Arabic

#### Elghazaly, Paul MS & 🗗 🖺

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 633 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3234

Languages: English, Arabic

#### Elghazaly, Paul MS & 🙃 🛭

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 1019 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 781-5890 Languages: English, Arabic,

Languages: English, Arabic Connich

Spanish

#### Emmert, Samantha DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
20 Walnut St, Suite B
Montgomery, NY 12549
(845) 457-5555
Languages: English

### Emmert, Samantha DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Escano, Cheryl DPT & 🗗 🛭

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 342-0746

Languages: English, Tagalog

## Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

## Everett, Gary DPT & 🕫 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085

Languages: English

#### Everett, Gary DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. & ⊕ 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Ferrara, Abigail BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 10 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

#### Ferrari, Tammy DPT & @ 🖺

Peak Physical Therapy Pc-Peak Physical Therapy South 84 E Main St, 84 East Main Street Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-0167

Languages: English

#### Ferrari, Tammy DPT & 🗗 🗈

Peak Physical Therapy PC 260 N St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5054

Languages: English, Spanish

## Fishman, Daniel DPT & 🙃 🛭

Peak Physical Therapy PC 260 N St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5054

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Fritzsch, Lauren DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Fritzsch. Lauren DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

### Fritzsch, Lauren DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Gales, Sibyl BS & ⊕ 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Gao, Xiaoming BS & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Center Inc 14 Jason Pl, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 845-5118

Languages: English, Chinese

# Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD & ⊕ 🖸

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

## Geier, Ashlee DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Geier, Ashlee DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Geier, Ashlee DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Geier, Ashlee DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

## Geier, Ashlee DPT & € 🖸

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Giordano, Lisa BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224

Languages: English

#### Giordano, Lisa BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Giordano, Lisa BS & ⊕ 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

Languages: English

#### Giordano, Lisa BS & ⊕ 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

#### Giordano, Lisa BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

## Giordano, Lisa BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

## Glassey, Collin DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

#### Glassey, Collin DPT & € 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Glassey, Collin DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

## Glassey, Collin DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Glassey, Collin DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 614-2222 Languages: English

### Goldsmith, Renuka BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Goldsmith, Renuka BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Goldsmith. Renuka BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

## Gordon, Debra BS & ⊕ 🖺 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Faigie DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Faigie DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

## Greenstein, Faigie DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Mordicai BS & 🗗 🛭

B. Stern Physical Therapy 24 Rovna Ct, #112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 517-2652

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

#### Gualtieri, James DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2024 Languages: English

#### Gualtieri, James DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Gualtieri, James DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Helleckson, Matthew BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 10 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

## Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144
Chester, NY 10918
(845) 469-2224
Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

## Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

### Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

## Hernandez, Neselle DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Hodas, Anna DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555

Languages: English, Polish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Hodas, Anna DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224

Languages: English, Polish

# Hodas, Anna DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999

Languages: English, Polish

### Hodas, Anna DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

Languages: English, Polish

#### Hodas, Anna DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170

Languages: English, Polish

#### Jarnich, Allison DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

### Jarnich, Allison DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

# Jarnich, Allison DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Johnson, Amy DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Katzburg, Michael BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

# Kellan, Victoria MS & 🙃 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Kessler, Jennifer DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-0222 Languages: English

# Kim, Sooheui MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Kim, Sooheui MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Kim, Sooheui MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Koennecke, Matthew DPT & @ 2

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Koennecke, Matthew DPT & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 1219 Dolsontown Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-1899 Languages: English

### Kokoros, Pamela MS & 🙃 🖪

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

# Lackowitz, Jennifer BS & 🗗 🗈

Steven C Desousa PT PC 21 Riverside Dr Middletown, NY 10941 (631) 266-4501 Languages: English

#### Lawney, Gina DPT & 🙃 🛭

Lawney Physical Therapy PC 5 St Marks Pl Ft Montgomery, NY 10922 (845) 859-4110 Languages: English

#### Listas, Nicole BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

# Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will & 🙃 🗈

700 Corporate Blvd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3655 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
20 Walnut St, Suite B
Montgomery, NY 12549
(845) 457-5555
Languages: English

### Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Lobo, Andrea DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

### Lopez, John BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe 2 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Lucas. Susan DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Lucas, Susan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Lucas, Susan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

### Lucas, Susan DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Lucas, Susan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085

Languages: English

### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

# Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

# Lundy, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
20 Walnut St, Suite B
Montgomery, NY 12549
(845) 457-5555
Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

### Manalil, Jessica DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

#### Manek, Tanvi BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 10 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

# Marro, Lynn BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion PT Monroe 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Marshall, Demerise DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Martins, Stephanie BS & 🗗 🛭

Bardonia Physical Therapy 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, Portuguese

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS & € 🗟

Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 201 Dolson Ave, Suite H Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0292

Languages: English, Tagalog

# Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS & 🔂 🖺

Middletown Physical Therapy PC 201 Dolson Ave, Suite G100 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-0746

Languages: English, Tagalog,

Spanish

# Mccarthy, Audrey DPT & ⊕ 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

### Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

Languages: English

#### Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness

3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085

Languages: English

# Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

# Mccarthy, Karen DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555

Languages: English

### Mccarthy, Karen DPT & € 🖸 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 187 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Mcdonald, Mark DPT & 🙃 🗈

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-1200 Languages: English

# Mcdonald, Mark DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 214 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Mcdonald, Mark DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 21 Riverside Dr Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 895-1115 Languages: English

#### Mcdonald, Mark DPT & € 🗟

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2024 Languages: English

Mcguire, Christina BS & ⊕ 🛭

Alexander J Rosado, Pt, PC 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 501-0477 Languages: English

# Mckrnan, Connor BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Mckrnan, Connor BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

# Mckrnan, Connor BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

#### Meier, Fritz BS & 🗗 🛭

Pine Bush Physical Therapy 155 Ctr St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-8801 Languages: English

#### Meier, Gretchen BS & 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Physical Therapy 155 Ctr St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-8801 Languages: English

# Mercy Community Hospital @ Hammond & 🛭

160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (914) 856-5351 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

### Milanese, Gretchen DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

# Milliam, Rommel BS & 🗗 🖺

Rommel Millian 42 Rykowski Lane Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-5554

Languages: English, Tagalog

### Mirra, Thomas DPT & 🗗 🖺

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

### Mirra, Thomas DPT & 🗗 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312

# Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English

# Mohr, David BS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

# Nair, Jayakumar DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Neiditz, Nancy BS & 🗗 🖺

Spanish

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish,

# Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill & ⊕ 🗓

**Newburgh Operations LLC DBA** 

172 Meadow Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-1700 Languages: English

# Nicosia, Lesley DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

# Nicosia, Lesley DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Nicosia, Lesley DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Nicosia, Lesley DPT & ⊕ 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

### Nicosia, Lesley DPT & **⊕** 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Noonan, Nicole DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

### Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English, Polish

#### Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English, Polish

# Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English, Polish

# Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English, Polish

#### Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🙃 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English, Polish

# Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English, Polish

# Nytko, Conrad DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English, Polish

### Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
94 Clowes Ave
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 615-2222
Languages: English

#### Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

# Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

# Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

# Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Orange County Cerebral Palsy Associates D/B/A Inspire & ⊕ 🛭

2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

### Overton, Andrew DPT & 🗗 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

### Overton, Andrew DPT & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 1219 Dolsontown Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-1899 Languages: English

### Palconet, Gina DPT & 🗗 🛭

Prime Care Physical Therapy PC 1997 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-3484

Languages: English, Tagalog

### Panetta, Claudia DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2024 Languages: English

# Panetta, Claudia DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Panetta, Claudia DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

# Park Manor Acquisition II LLC & @

121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0801 Languages: English

# Patel, Purviben BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

# Patel, Purviben BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Patel. Purviben BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

# Pawlowski, Kimberly MS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Price, Melissa DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English, Italian

# Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 495 Schutt Rd, Suite 9 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5170 Languages: English, Italian

#### Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English, Italian

#### Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 728-3200 Languages: English, Italian

# Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English, Italian

### Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English, Italian

# Quatrini, Teresa MS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918

(845) 469-2224 Languages: English, Italian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion PT Monroe 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

# Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

### Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

# Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & ⊕ ☑ Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

# Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🗗 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🙃 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

# Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

# Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🙃 🛚

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 785 Ny-17m, Suite 16 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3200 Languages: English

# Rendano, Jeffrey DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

### Robles, Eleanore BS & 🗗 🖺

Physical Therapy Wellness PLLC 201 Dolson Ave, Suite H Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0292 Languages: English

### Robles, Eleanore BS & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Physical Therapy PC 201 Dolson Ave, Suite G100 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-9619

Languages: English, Spanish

# Romanello, Zachary BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Rosado, Alexander DPT & 🗗 🛚

Alexander J Rosado, Pt, PC 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 501-0477 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

#### Sarnicki, Jennifer DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 94 Clowes Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

### Schneider, Lori DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

#### Schneider, Lori DPT & 🙃 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 144 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

# Schneider, Lori DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 214 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5050 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Physical Therapist - cont.

# Schneider, Lori DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Schneider, Lori DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

# Schneider, Lori DPT & 🗗 🛭 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 203 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-2222 Languages: English

#### Schneider, Lori DPT & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 21 Riverside Dr Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 895-1115 Languages: English

# Schneider, Lori DPT & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Seaboldt, Kevin MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

# Seol, Yu-Na MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Languages: English

#### Seol, Yu-Na MS & € 🗓

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English

#### Shah, Deepsha DPT & 🗗 🛭

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shah, Shailee BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

# Shah, Shailee BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Monroe East 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

### Shah, Shailee BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

# Shah, Shikha MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

#### Shah, Sweta DPT & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-1900

# Languages: English, Spanish Shann. Dorian DPT & ©

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Shann, Dorian DPT & 🙃 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 53 Ny-17k Balmville, NY 12550 (845) 561-2024 Languages: English

# Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 88 Dunning Rd, Suite 15 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 209-3048 Languages: English

#### Smith, Laura DPT & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371

North Shore University Hospital

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Smith, Laura DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 2 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477

North Shore University Hospital Languages: English

St. Anthony Community Ho

# St. Anthony Community Hospital & ⊕ 🛚

15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Staback, Matthew BS & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Staback, Matthew BS & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 1219 Dolsontown Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-1899 Languages: English

#### Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🗗 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

#### Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

### Staffiero, Amanda DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

#### Stafford, Kevin MS & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Steeves, Caitlin DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

### Steeves, Caitlin DPT & 🙃 🗈

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness
53 Ny-17k
Balmville, NY 12550
(845) 561-2024
Languages: English

#### Steeves, Caitlin DPT & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

# Stevens, Laura MS & 🙃 🛭

Laura M Stevens PT PC 583 Ny-32, Suite 2u Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2426 Languages: English

# Sullivan, Kailee DPT & 🙃 🛭

Peak Physical Therapy PC 260 N St Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 565-5054

Languages: English, Spanish

# Thomas, Gincy MS & 🙃 🗟

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

# Tunney, Karen MS & 🙃 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Tunney, Karen MS & ⊕ 🖸 Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 745 Ny-17m, Suite 104 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 364-7312 Languages: English

# Tunney, Karen MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Therapist - cont.

### Urvater, Tracy DPT & € 🗟

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 181 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-9999 Languages: English

### Urvater, Tracy DPT & 🙃 🖺

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

# Urvater, Tracy DPT & ⊕ Access Physical Therapy &

Wellness 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 977-3085 Languages: English

#### Urvater, Tracy DPT & 🗗 🛭

Access Physical Therapy & Wellness 20 Walnut St, Suite B Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-5555 Languages: English

# Vannikova, Galina BS & 🗗 🗈

Northeast Orthopedics And Sports Medicine PLLC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Varghese, Anisha MS & 🗗 🛚

Motion PT Monroe 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

# Vonegypt, Megan BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

#### Vonegypt, Megan BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 850-4100 Languages: English

#### Weinstein, Neil BS & & 🗗 🛭

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 12 Hudson Valley Professional Plz Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-7800

Languages: English, Tagalog,

Spanish

# Weinstein, Neil BS & 🙃 🛭

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 633 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3234

Languages: English, Tagalog,

Spanish

# Weinstein, Neil BS & 🗗 🛭

Pro Motion Physical Therapy 1019 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 781-5890 Languages: English, Tagalog,

Spanish

#### Wellness Home Care Ltd & € 🗗

252 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8364 Languages: English

# Weslowski, Bryan MA & 🗗 🛭

Montgomery Physicial Therapy & Wellness PC DBA Access Physic 78 Brookside Ave Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2224 Languages: English

#### Wolf. Eric BS & ⊕ 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 785 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 850-4100 Languages: English

#### Wolf. Eric BS & ⊕ 🛭

Motion Sm Newburgh 2 Victory Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 522-5480 Languages: English

# Wollins, Kylee MS & ⊕ 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe West 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 738-7371 Languages: English

#### Zoda, Katherine BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Monroe 411 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 507-0477 Languages: English

# **Pulmonary Diseases**

# Amchentsev, Alexey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Crystal Run Health Care Physicians, LLP 1200 Ny-300 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 703-6999 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Pulmonary Diseases - cont.

### Belinskaya, Ilona MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Vassar Brothers Medical Center St Peter's Hospital

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

### Bezdicek, Petr MD Ø & 🙃 🗈

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8878 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Czech, Spanish, Italian, French, Bulgarian, Russian

#### Bezdicek, Petr MD Ø & 🕫 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-8888 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Czech, Spanish, Italian, French

#### Bhola, Anita MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Anita Bhola Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-4899 Nyack Hospital

Languages: English, Hindi

# Chaudhry, Riaz MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Riaz A Chaudhry Md PC 5159 Rte 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-7800 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Urdu Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Deleon, Deogenes MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-8888 Languages: English

# Deleon, Deogenes MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Languages: English, Bulgarian, Russian Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

# Ferguson, John MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Fletcher, Douglas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 24 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Sleep Medicine

# Fletcher, Douglas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Fletcher, Douglas MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC

419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fruchter, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Vital Signs Medical Associates PLLC 450 E Main St, Suite 4 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 381-5109 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Romanian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Gomez, Dorian MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Crystal Run Health Care Physicians, LLP 855 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 703-6999 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gomez, Dorian MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Crystal Run Healthcare Physicians LLP 1200 Ny-300 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 703-6999 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Pulmonary Diseases - cont.

### Gorga, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Park Avenue Pediatrics, PC 14 Raywood Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4200

New York Community Hospital Of

Brooklyn

Languages: English

### Johnson, Robert MD ⊘ 🙃 🖺

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 33 Delaware St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-5765

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

### Johnson, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888

Languages: English, Spanish,

Bulgarian, Russian

# Kallmeyer, Mary NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Kodali, Lavanya MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Cayuga Medical Center At Ithaca

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Sleep Medicine

# Leigh, Yasmin DO & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

### Linga, Karthika MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Mclaughlin, Matthew DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

# Mokha, Janpreet MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Murali, Sagari NP & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health

System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 300 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3814 Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

# Overton, Deserene NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

### Park, Maryann MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC

111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

#### Park, Maryann MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Middletown Medical PC

419 F Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Korean Subspecialty: Critical Care Medicine - Internal

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Pulmonary Diseases - cont.

# Profeta, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-3310 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Reed, Thomas MD Ø & € 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 3078 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7878 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Schaffer, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 32 Canal St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 294-8888 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Schaffer, Alan MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St, Suite 301 Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284

St Anthony Community Hospital

Languages: English

# Schaffer, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Robert Rosenblatt, Md

70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7054 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian, Russian

# Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Sheldon, Kimberly NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Walker, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Kj Medical Practice PC 14 Raywood Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-4000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Radiology

### Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7711 Languages: English

### Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Abadir, Adel MD & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

# Abadir, Adel MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Abadir, Adel MD & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Abadir, Adel MD & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc

160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Abdalla, Adel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Abdalla, Adel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

### Ahmad, Imtiaz MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

### Ahmad, Imtiaz MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Ahn, Sungkee MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

### Ahn, Sungkee MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

# Aiello, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English

#### Amirhamzeh, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

#### Amirhamzeh, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

### Asmat, Parvez MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Asmat, Parvez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Benanti, Michael DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital
15 Maple Ave
Warwick, NY 10990
(845) 986-2276
Good Samaritan Hospital
St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center
St Catherine Of Siena Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish,
Chinese

#### Benanti, Michael DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Good Samaritan Hospital St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Chinese

# Beyda, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC
779 Ny-211
Middletown, NY 10941
(845) 692-0000
Long Beach Memorial Hospital
St. John's Episcopal Hospital
Long Island Jewish Medical Center
Languages: English, Russian,
Spanish

#### Beyda, Victoria MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Long Beach Memorial Hospital Languages: English, Hebrew, Spanish, Russian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Bodner, William MD Ø & € 🗟

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Montefiore Wakefield Campus Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Korean, French

# Boltin, Harry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Bon Secours Community Hospital

# Boltin, Harry MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Languages: English

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 674 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-4405 Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Boltin, Harry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orange Radiology & MRI Of
Monroe
505 Route 208, Suite 18
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 783-3444
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English

### Boutselis, Maximina MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-5533 Languages: English

# Boutselis, Maximina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5533 Languages: English

#### Caldemeyer, Karen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Caldemeyer, Karen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖸

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Campbell, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Westchester County Medical Center South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital North Shore University Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, French

# Campbell, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Westchester County Medical Center South Shore University Hospital (Formerly Southside Hospital North Shore University Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, French

#### Chang, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional
Corporation
15 Maple Ave
Warwick, NY 10990
(845) 986-2276
Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Fulton Division
Elmhurst Hospital Center
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish,
Russian, Bengali;bangla, French

# Chang, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center -Fulton Division Elmhurst Hospital Center Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Russian, Bengali;bangla, French

#### Cole, Helene MD & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7050 Kings County Hospital Center Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English, Abkhazian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Cooney, Michael MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Cooney, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Coplowitz, Shana MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

# Coronel, Esther MD & ⊕ 🖺

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 505 State Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Coronel, Esther MD & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-5000 Languages: English, Spanish

# Coronel, Esther MD & 🕫 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664

Languages: English, Spanish

# Coronel, Esther MD & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cotroneo, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Languages: English

# Cromwell, Brian MD & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bon Secours Community Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Hungarian

#### Cromwell, Brian MD & 🙃 🗟

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Bon Secours Community Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Hungarian

#### Daly, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Daly, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Davae, Ketan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Bon Secours Community Hospital Sisters Of Charity Hospital Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English, Hindi, Korean, Spanish, Chinese

### Denis, Reginald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Denis, Reginald MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

St. Anthony Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-5173 Languages: English

#### Denis, Reginald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7050 Languages: English

#### Dier, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Dier, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

# Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7711 Languages: English

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 568-5236 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Languages: English

# Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

# Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Donikyan, Chris DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Drake, Macarthur MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

### Drake, Macarthur MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

# Dutka, Michael MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Radiology Associates PC 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English

#### Dutka, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Radiology Associates PC 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

#### Eanelli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Tomas R Eanelli Radiation
Oncology Services PLLC
707 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 999-1901
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Garnet Health Medical Center
Languages: English, French,
Spanish

### Eanelli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Tomas R Eanelli Radiation Oncology Services PLLC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 294-0819 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

# Eanelli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

# Eanelli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Tomas R Eanelli Radiation Oncology Services PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 695-5999 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

### Eanelli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Tomas R Eanelli Radiation Oncology Services PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 103 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3623 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Eisman, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 University Hospital Languages: English

# Elsass, Kelcey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Queens Hospital Center

St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center

Languages: English

#### Elsass, Kelcey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Queens Hospital Center

Queens Hospital Center St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center

Languages: English

# Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 520 Nv-17m

520 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 321-8028

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 682-0030

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Ernst, Karen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Esmaeili, Azadeh MD & 🗗 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Esmaeili, Azadeh MD & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Fenzl, Mark MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Bertrand Chaffee Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Fenzl, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Bertrand Chaffee Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

### Foral, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Mercy Medical Center Languages: English

### Foral, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Mercy Medical Center Languages: English

# Fox, Jana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

# Garg, Madhur MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Korean, French

# Garrigan, Diane DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135p Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-6224 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

#### Garrigan, Diane DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 585-7000 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

#### Garrigan, Diane DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

# Garrigan, Diane DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Mercy Medical Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

#### Gibbs, Kirwin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Gibbs, Kirwin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Languages: English, Spanish

# Golding, Corey MD ∅ & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

#### Golding, Corey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Gonzales, Emelito MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Tomas R Eanelli Radiation Oncology Services PLLC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2326

Languages: English, Filipino, Tagalog, French, Spanish

### Goodman, Brian MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536 Languages: English

# Goodman, Brian MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD Ø & € 🗟

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

# Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990

(845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 59 Route 32, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology And MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Balmville, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 220-2222 Languages: English

### Greco, Michele MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Languages: English

# Greenspan, Stacy DO ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

### Grubin, Jeremy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English

#### Grubin, Jeremy MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Grubin, Jeremy MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Grubin, Jeremy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

#### Ha, Conellia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Mercy Medical Center St. Francis Hospital St Joseph Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

# Ha, Conellia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Mercy Medical Center St. Francis Hospital St Joseph Hospital Languages: English

# Haimes, Alison MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Alice Hyde Medical Center Elmhurst Hospital Center Queens Hospital Center Languages: English

# Hayes, Benjamin NP & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English, Spanish, Portuguese

#### Haymes, Allyson MD Ø & € 🗟

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 United Memorial Medical Center Strong Memorial Hospital Rochester General Hospital Languages: English

# Henry, Charles MD & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135p Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-6224 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center The Brooklyn Hospital Center

Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center -**Fulton Division** 

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Hertford, Douglas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology And MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950-1608 (845) 783-3444 Good Samaritan Hospital

### Hertford, Douglas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology Associates PC 674 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-4405 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

### Hertford, Douglas MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Orange Radiology Associates PC 320 S Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Herzog, Gary DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7050 Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, French, Spanish

# Herzog, Gary DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Anthony Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-5173 Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, French, Spanish

# Herzog, Gary DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, French, Spanish

### Hicks, Brandi MD Ø & 🗗 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

#### Hicks, Brandi MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English

### Hodges, Jason MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

### Hodges, Jason MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Horwitz, Karen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St. Francis Hospital Huntington Hospital

Plainview Hospital

Languages: English, Hebrew

### Horwitz, Karen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St

Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000

St. Francis Hospital Huntington Hospital Plainview Hospital

Languages: English, Hebrew

### Jacob, Jubin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Olean General Hospital

Languages: English

#### Jaswani, Vijay MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St. Joseph's Medical Center Brookdale Hospital Medical

Languages: English

Center

# Jaswani, Vijay MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St. Joseph's Medical Center Brookdale Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kabarriti, Rafi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

### Kainzbauer, William MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital

#### Kainzbauer, William MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

St. Anthony Community Hospital
15 Maple Ave
Warwick, NY 10990
(845) 986-2276
St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center
St Catherine Of Siena Hospital
Good Samaritan Hospital
Languages: English

# Kakkanatt, Anand MD & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English, Russian, French

# Kakkanatt, Anand MD & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Wallkill 674 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-4405 Languages: English, Russian, French

### Kakkanatt, Anand MD & 🗗 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 505 State Route 208, Suites 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English, Russian, French

#### Kalnicki, Shalom MD Ø & € 🗟

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Korean, French

#### Kamesan, Janani MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Languages: English, Tamil

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Kamesan, Janani MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 858-7000

Languages: English, Tamil

# Katz, Barry MD ⊗ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

### Katz, Barry MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

# Katz, Barry MD Ø & € 🗟

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 2004 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

#### Katz, Barry MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

#### Katz, Barry MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 185 Rykowski Ln Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0030

Languages: English

# Kavic, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

### Keil, Allan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000

Languages: English, Spanish, Russian, German, French

#### Kerns, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Wyckoff Heights Medical Center St Barnabas Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Languages: English

#### Kerns, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Wyckoff Heights Medical Center St Barnabas Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Languages: English

# Kim, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Buffalo General Hospital Languages: English

# Kim, Jennifer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Buffalo General Hospital Languages: English

### Kim, Samuel MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC
779 Ny-211
Middletown, NY 10941
(845) 692-0000
Plainview Hospital
Jamaica Hospital Medical Center
Long Island Jewish Medical Center
Languages: English, Korean

# Klein, Jonathan MD & 🗗 🛭

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Korean, French

#### Kommana, Harisha MD & 🗗 🖺

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135p Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-6224 St. John's Episcopal Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Kommana, Harisha MD & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

St. John's Episcopal Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

### Kommana, Harisha MD & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St. John's Episcopal Hospital

St. John's Episcopal Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center
Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

# Kommana, Harisha MD & 🙃 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (952) 595-1100 St. John's Episcopal Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Telugu

#### Lamoureux, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Kings County Hospital Center Troy Community Hospital Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

# Lamoureux, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Kings County Hospital Center Troy Community Hospital Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

# Lawton, Christopher MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English

### Lawton, Christopher MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English

### Leavitt, Gary MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English

# Leibman, A. MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Leibman, A. MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Lerner, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Joseph Hospital Languages: English

# Lerner, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Joseph Hospital Languages: English

#### Lewis, Andrew MD ② & ⊕ 🗈

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

# Lewis, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates,

P.c. 110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Limani, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Elmhurst Hospital Center Queens Hospital Center Languages: English, Macedonian, Spanish

### Limani, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Elmhurst Hospital Center Queens Hospital Center Languages: English, Macedonian, Spanish

# Lombardo, Frank MD Ø & € 🗗

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7050 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Languages: English

### Lombardo, Frank MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

St. Anthony Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-5173 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Languages: English

#### Lombardo, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Languages: English

# Luchs, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Kannada, Hindi

#### Luchs, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates PC 505 State Route 208, Suites 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3744 Bon Secours Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Kannada, Hindi

### Luchs, Scott MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of
Newburgh
674 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 344-4405
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Good Samaritan Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Languages: English, Kannada,
Hindi

### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

### Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Magrill, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Maresca, Glauco MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Maresca, Glauco MD Ø & € 🗟

Imaging Subspecialist Of New York, PLLC 110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Languages: English

# Maresca, Glauco MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Languages: English

### Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

#### Martynov, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5236 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Mcdonald, Philip MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 368-5533 Languages: English

# Mcdonald, Philip MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5533 Languages: English

#### Mchale, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center

Languages: English

#### Mchale, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center Languages: English

### Mehta, Keyur MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Korean, French

#### Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135p Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-6224 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

# Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

#### Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

### Melotti, Michelle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 585-7000 St Barnabas Hospital Elmhurst Hospital Center Mercy Medical Center Languages: English, Ukrainian, Russian, Hindi, French

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Moesch, Dean MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

(845) 220-2222 Languages: English

# Moesch, Dean MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

### Moesch, Dean MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Languages: English

#### Nicell, Donald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Languages: English, German, French, Italian

# Nicell, Donald MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 858-7000

Languages: English, German,

French, Italian

# Nicoleau, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Interfaith Medical Center Languages: English, French, Spanish

#### Nicoleau, Christine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Interfaith Medical Center Languages: English, French, Spanish

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Novik, Boris MD ∅ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### Novik, Boris MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

# Ohri, Nitin MD ⊘& 🙃 🛭

Languages: English

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Radiology - cont.

# Okun, Jared MD & 🗗 🖺

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC 520 Ny-17m

Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 321-8028

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Okun, Jared MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Okun, Jared MD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 2004 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Okun, Jared MD & 🙃 🗈

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Okun, Jared MD & 🙃 🛭

West Hudson Imaging Associates PLLC

19 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 568-2536

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Okun, Jared MD & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

# Okun, Jared MD & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 59 Route 32, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

# Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

# Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

# Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

# Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

# Pastena, Gaetano MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Albany Medical Center Samaritan Hospital Of Troy Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

# Pastena, Gaetano MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Albany Medical Center Samaritan Hospital Of Troy Languages: English

# Patel, Prakash MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates, PC 320 Robinson Ave, Route 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English, Hindi,

# Patel, Prakash MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates, PC 785 Ny-17m, Suite 17 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English, Hindi,

Kannada

Kannada

#### Patel, Prakash MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 505 State Route 208, Suites 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English, Hindi,

Kannada

#### Patil, Vivek MD & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Radiology

# Patterson, Stacey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

### Patterson, Stacey MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Pinero, Susan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

University Hospital Dba Suny Hsc University Hospital

Languages: English

#### Postal, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Prakash, Siddarth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 779 Nv-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English

# Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Rafal, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Harlem Hospital Center Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, French, Japanese, Hebrew, Russian, Italian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Rafal, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center-Arden Hill Campus 4 Harriman Drive Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-5441 Harlem Hospital Center Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, French, Japanese, Hebrew, Russian, Italian

# Rafal, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center Horton Campus 60 Prospect Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2424 Harlem Hospital Center Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, French, Japanese, Hebrew, Russian, Italian

# Reddy, Brijesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology & MRI Of
Monroe
505 State Route 208
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 783-3304
New York Presbyterian Hospital Weill Cornell Medical Cente
Mercy Medical Center
St Joseph's Hospital
Languages: English, Hungarian,
Telugu

# Reddy, Brijesh MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Mercy Medical Center St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Hungarian, Telugu

#### Reddy, Brijesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Mercy Medical Center St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Hungarian, Telugu

#### Reddy, Brijesh MD Ø & € 🖻

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Mercy Medical Center St Joseph's Hospital Languages: English, Hungarian, Telugu

# Reichard, Steven DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology Associates, PC 505 Route 208, Suite 14 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Reichard, Steven DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 505 Route 208, Suite 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Reichard, Steven DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

### Reiner, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135p Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-6224 Interfaith Medical Center Rochester General Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Languages: English

### Reiner, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Interfaith Medical Center Rochester General Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Reiner, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Virtual Radiologic Professionals Of New York Pa 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 585-7000 Interfaith Medical Center Rochester General Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Languages: English

### Rescigno, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Languages: English

# Rigney, John MD ⊘ 🙃 🗈

Jr Medical Diagnostic, PC 5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 5 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-5300

Languages: English, Italian

#### Robinson, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Mount Vernon Hospital Languages: English

#### Robinson, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Mount Vernon Hospital Languages: English

# Rodriguez, Luis MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Rodriguez, Luis MD & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rodriguez, Luis MD & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish
Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Rozansky, Marc MD Ø & € 🗟

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550

(845) 565-3664

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rozansky, Marc MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe

505 State Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304

Languages: English, Spanish

### Samaroo, Lakshman NP & 🙃 🛭

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital 15 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518

(845) 458-9000 Languages: English

# Schechter, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Schechter, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology Associates, PC 505 Route 208, Suite 18 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3444 Good Samaritan Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### Schreiber, Edward MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Languages: English

#### Schumpert, Terence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Schumpert, Terence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000

Languages: English, Spanish

# Schumpert, Terence MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Upstate Radiology PC 110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sharon, Steve MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English

# Sharon, Steve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Sharon, Steve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 59 Route 32, Suite 110 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Sharon, Steve MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (732) 919-3550

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English

# Shepard, Timothy MD & 🗗 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Languages: English

# Shepard, Timothy MD & 🗗 🖺

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe

505 State Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English

#### Shepard, Timothy MD & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Shepard, Timothy MD & 🙃 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Monroe 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

#### Shreck, Elise MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

### Shreck, Elise MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital

# Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shvartzman, Arlette MD & 🗗 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Strong Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

# Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

#### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

#### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 858-7000 Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Strong Memorial Hospital

Languages: English

Siddiqui, Pervez MD ⊗ & ⊕ □

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Strong Memorial Hospital Languages: English

### Singer, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Languages: English, Portuguese,

# Skinner, William MD & 🗗 🛭

Spanish

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000 Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

#### Slattery, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

# Slattery, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Brookhaven Memorial Hospital St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

# Smith, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Upstate Radiology PC 779 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-0000 Elmhurst Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

### Smith, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Elmhurst Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

# Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

West Hudson Imaging Associates, PLLC 70 Dubois St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-2536

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Solis, J Louis MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

# Somrov, Serge MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English

### Somrov, Serge MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Stoll, Howard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c.

110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 673-6446 Kenmore Mercy Hospital

Languages: English

Total Listings: 4940

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

### Sussman, Arlene MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Sussman, Arlene MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

St. Anthony Hospital
15 Maple Ave
Warwick, NY 10990
(845) 987-5173
Wyckoff Heights Medical Center
Brookhaven Memorial Hospital
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish

# Sussman, Arlene MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7050 Wyckoff Heights Medical Center

Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Bon Secours Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sydow, Gregg MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Kings County Hospital Center University Of Vermont Medical Center, Inc Languages: English

# Tang, Justin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

# Thaler, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

St Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 858-7000 Queens Hospital Center Elmhurst Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English

# Thaler, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Queens Hospital Center Elmhurst Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English

# Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

# Todisco, Victor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

# Tong, Carrie MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

### Tong, Carrie MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Trenkmann, Eric MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Coney Island Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English

#### Trenkmann, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 Coney Island Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English

# Trenkmann, Eric MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Coney Island Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English

### Trenkmann, Eric MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Coney Island Hospital Wyckoff Heights Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital Languages: English

### Vanson, David MD Ø & 🗗 🗈

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (866) 986-2276 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

#### Vanson, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

# Warhit, Michael MD & 🗗 🖺

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Beth Israel Medical Center Languages: English

# Warhit, Michael MD & 🙃 🛭

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Beth Israel Medical Center Languages: English

### Welch, Mark MD Ø & 🗗 🖺

St. Lawrence Radiology Associates, P.c. 110 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941

(845) 673-6446 Languages: English

# Welte, Frank MD ② & 🙃 🗈

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English

### Welte, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Weltman, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center Huntington Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Radiology - cont.

#### Weltman, David MD Ø & € 🗟

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276

Kingsbrook Jewish Medical Center

Huntington Hospital Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 505 Route 208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3304 Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 101 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2222

Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 2004 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616

Languages: English

# White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Orange Radiology & MRI Of Newburgh 320 Robinson Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-3664 Languages: English

# White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Imaging PLLC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 106 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 220-2222 Languages: English

#### White, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Ramapo Imaging Associates, Inc 15 Maple Dr Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

## Wike, Laura MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (952) 595-1100 Languages: English

#### Wike, Laura MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radadvantage A Professional Corporation 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (952) 595-1100 Languages: English

#### Yap, Johnny MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

St. Lukes Cornwall Jv, LLC 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-9000

Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi,

Korean, French

# Zgheib, Mohammad MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Radiologic Associates, PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0616 Lutheran Medical Center Staten Island University Hospital New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, French, Spanish, Arabic

#### Zimmerman, Asaph MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Community Hospital 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 South Nassau Communities Hospital St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital

#### Zimmerman, Asaph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

St. Anthony Community Hospital 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 South Nassau Communities Hospital St. Charles Hospital And Rehabilitation Center St Catherine Of Siena Hospital Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Rheumatology

#### Antar, Koshnaf MD Ø & € 🗗

Hudson Valley Arthritis & Rheumatology 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 565-9800 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Romanian

#### Antar, Koshnaf MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Arthritis & Rheumatology
5159b Rte 9w
Newburgh, NY 12550
(845) 323-5992
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Orange Regional Medical Center
Languages: English, Romanian

#### Antar, Koshnaf MD Ø & € 8

Hudson Valley Arthritis & Rheumatology
21 Laurel Ave, Suite 240
Cornwall, NY 12518
(845) 458-4868
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Orange Regional Medical Center

# Bhavsar, Tej MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Languages: English, Romanian

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Gujarati

# Bhavsar, Tej MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Gujarati

#### Francis, Sheeja MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 537 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0740

Languages: English, Malayalam

#### Francis, Sheeja MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 327 Fullerton Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-0740

Languages: English, Malayalam

#### Francis, Sheeja MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 614-0700

Languages: English, Malayalam

#### Lainjo, Goddard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

## Lainjo, Goddard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Goddard Lainjo Md PC 41 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4655 Languages: English

# Mcmillan, Sonya NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Mcmillan, Sonya NP & € 🗗

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

### Mcmillan, Sonya NP & € 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Purohit, Shivani MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Gujarati, Hindi

#### Purohit, Shivani MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital

Languages: English, Gujarati, Hindi

See icon guide on page I

Orange			
Sleep Medicine	Speech-Language Pathologist	Jacobowitz, Cheskel MS & 🙃 🛚	
Chaudhry, Maria DO ⊘ & ⊕ ☐ Riaz A Chaudhry Md PC 5159 Rte 9w Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-7800 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital	Erps, Yechiel MS & 🗗 🖺 Rhythm Rehab Speech Therapy PLLC 15 Adelake Fareway Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7744	Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English Karp, Michael MA & & ©	
Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi, Urdu Subspecialty: Internal Medicine Fletcher, Douglas MD ② & 🙃 Middletown Medical PC 24 Edgewater Dr Middletown, NY 10940	Languages: English  Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. & ⊕ □  Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd  Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242	Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English, Yiddish Klein, Hinda BS & © E Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc	
(845) 342-4774 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases Kodali, Lavanya MD ② & ⊕ 🖫	Languages: English  Field, Feigl BS & ⊕ □  Monsey Medical, P.c.  17 Prag Blvd  Monroe, NY 10950	49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew	
Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8888 Cayuga Medical Center At Ithaca Languages: English Subspecialty: Pulmonary Diseases	(845) 425-2299 Languages: English, Yiddish  Field, Feigl BS & ⊕ □  Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003  Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299  Languages: English, Yiddish	Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will & 🗗 700 Corporate Blvd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3655 Languages: English Majer, Miriam MA & 🗗 Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc	
Prashad, Priya MD ② & 🙃  Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP  100 Crystal Run Rd  Middletown, NY 10941  (914) 594-2358  Westchester County Medical  Center  Phelps Memorial Hospital Center  Languages: English	Halberstam, Faiga MS & ⊕ ☐ Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English Hudson River Health Care Inc	49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English  Metzger, Sima MS & ⊕ □ Rhythm Rehab Speech Therapy PLLC	
	D/B/A Sun River Health & ⊕ ☐ 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 651-2298 Languages: English	32 Catskill High Rail Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7744 Languages: English	

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Speech-Language Pathologist - cont.

#### Metzger, Sima MS & € 🗈

Rhythm Rehab Speech Therapy PLLC

15 Adelake Fareway Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7744 Languages: English

### Metzger, Sima MS & 🗗 🖺

Monsey Medical, P.c. 491 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

# Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill & ⊕ 🖫

172 Meadow Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-1700 Languages: English

# Orange County Cerebral Palsy Associates D/B/A Inspire & ⊕ 🛭

2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

# Park Manor Acquisition II LLC & $\pmb{\hat{\sigma}}$

121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0801 Languages: English

#### Schachter, Sora SLP & 🙃 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

## Schenker, Devorah SLP & 🙃 🛭

Rhythm Rehab Speech Therapy PLLC 15 Adelake Fareway

15 Adelake Fareway Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7744

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

## Schenker, Devorah SLP & 🙃 🗈

Rhythm Rehab Speech Therapy PLLC

32 Catskill High Rail Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7744

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

# St. Anthony Community Hospital & ⊕ 🖺

15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English

## Stefansky, Devorah MS & 🙃 🗈

Monsey Medical, P.c. 491 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Stefansky, Devorah MS & 🗗 🗈

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Wallkill Valley Health Center & @

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 Languages: English

#### Ziegler, Tzvi MS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 782-3242 Languages: English, Spanish,

Hebrew, Yiddish

### **Sports Medicine**

#### Belasco, Nicholas DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 1b
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 291-0966
Bon Secours Community Hospital
St Anthony Community Hospital
Kingston Hospital
Languages: English

# **Thoracic Surgery**

## Badami, Chirag MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

Center

#### Bennett, Joanne NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 561-2773

Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Thoracic Surgery - cont.

#### Brizzio, Mariano MD & 🗗 🖺

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Chin, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Wppa Thoracic Surgery At St Lukes Cornwall Bldg 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 240 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 681-2750 Mount Sinai Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

## Chin, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

White Plains Physician Associates 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (914) 849-7655 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Derose, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Montefiore Medical Center 212 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (718) 405-8374 Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Essa, Yasin MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 108 Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 493-8916

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

# Ginsburg, Mark MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC 70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

# Gorenstein, Lyall MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓 Hudson Valley Thoracic, PLLC

70 Hatfield Ln Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-3656 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Kwon, Sean MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital 15 Laurel Ave, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 681-2750 White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English, Korean

#### Mirza, Faroog MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 333-7575 Languages: English

Garnet Health Doctor PC

#### Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

# Passik, Cary MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 200 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-2773 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, French

#### Pendleton, Audrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Elmhurst Hospital Center Kings County Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Pirelli, Luigi MD & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Lenox Hill Hospital New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, French, Italian

#### Saeed, Sagib MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 333-7575 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Thoracic Surgery - cont.

### Stanifer, Bryan MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical

Languages: English

### Weiser, Todd MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

White Plains Hospital Medical Center

21 Laurel Ave, Medical Office Bldg, Ste 240

Cornwall, NY 12518 (914) 681-2750

White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Hudson Valley Hospital Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

#### Campbell, Amber NP & 🔂 🖺

Kevin H. Weiner, Md, PC 12 Hudson Valley Professional Plz Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-1581 Languages: English

#### Carrano, Inocencia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Inocencia Carrano DBA Advantage Pm & R LLC 60 Dunning Rd, Suite 1 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-4477 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pain Management

# Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pain Management

#### Delavalle, Cynthia NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Pain Management

#### Dentico, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Kingston Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Dunkelman, Neal MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Neal R. Dunkelman, M.d. 42 Rykowski Lane Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 695-2131 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

## Gombas, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Hinke, Christine MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nyack-Orthopaedic At New Windsor 575 Hudson Valley Ave New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 359-1877

Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Hinke, Christine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

# Joseph, Stephanie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Joseph, Stephanie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole, Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Punjabi

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation - cont.

#### Malik, Adeel DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Metropolitan Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Park, Hoon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 75 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Korean

#### Pathrose, Bindu DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Rekhala, Vishal DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Robinson, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nyack-Orthopaedic At Monroe 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 356-2900 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Helen Hayes Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Pain Management

# Rosenberg, Samuel DO & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew, Spanish

#### Sanz, Enrique MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Montefiore At Blooming Grove 219 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-8060 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Pain Management

#### Senol, Selcen MD & 🗗 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Weinstein, Steven MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Pain Management

## Zelefsky, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Medical Liability Mutual 501 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (718) 534-0689 Jacobi Medical Center North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English, Spanish, Hebrew

## Zheng, Yinggang MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 109 B Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 291-7400 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

#### Zheng, Yinggang MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1270 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

#### **Podiatrist**

#### Antonetz, Theodore DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

#### Antonetz, Theodore DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 47 N Plank Rd, Suite 19 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-2038 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

#### Atlas, Gregg DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 400 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 492-8637 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Atlas, Gregg DPM ② & 🙃 🛚

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3668

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Atlas, Gregg DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Family Footcare Group, LLP 156 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7700

Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

## Atlas, Paul DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Family Footcare Group, LLP 400 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 928-3338

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Atlas, Paul DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 794-7741 Languages: English

#### Atlas, Paul DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 772 E Main St, Suite 2 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-3668

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Berkovic. Mark DPM ② & ❸ 월

Network Solutions IPA 8 Lemberg Ct, #007 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 637-2362 Languages: English

# Bojsiuk, Stefan DPM & 🙃 🛭

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital

Languages: English

#### Bojsiuk, Stefan DPM & 🗗 🛭

Stefan Bojsiuk DBA Orange County Foot Care 30 E Main St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2633 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Bortniker, Keith DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Centerock Podietry Associates PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Ste 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1490 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Chae, Susan DPM ② & 🙃 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish

## Chhabra, Simran DPM & 🙃 🗈

Sussex Foot And Ankle Specialists LLC DBA Frankel Foot And A 682 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (570) 409-0123 Meadowlands Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Condro, Nancy DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 772 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-3668 Languages: English

#### Condro, Nancy DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3668 Languages: English

#### Del Rosso, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Family Footcare Group, LLP 400 Ny-17m, Suite 17 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 492-8637 Languages: English

#### Del Rosso, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Family Footcare Group, LLP 156 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7700 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Del Rosso, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110a Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3668 Languages: English

#### Fishman, Timothy DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Louis Rocco Cappa Dpm PC 532 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7285 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Fuchs, David DPM & 🗗 🖺

Gramercy Park Medicine PC 12 John St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-2077

Languages: English

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gomez, Ronald DPM & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

# Gomez, Ronald DPM & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

### Huchital, Michael DPM & 🗗 🛭

Centerock Podietry Associates PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Ste 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1490 **Nyack Hospital** St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Kamenshikov, Alex DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis. NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Russian

#### Kamenshikov, Alex DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Russian, Spanish

#### Kamenshikov, Alex DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Russian

# Kaplan, Eric DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Family Footcare Group, LLP 400 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 794-7741 Languages: English, Spanish

# Kaplan, Eric DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3668

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Keller, Michael DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 388 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1255 Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean, Spanish

#### Kim, David DPM ② & 🙃 🗟

**Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP** 388 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1255 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean, Spanish

#### Kim, David DPM ② & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean

## Kim, David DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Kim, David DPM ② & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital

Languages: English, Korean

#### Kyrou, Christos DPM & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0310 Putnam Hospital Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Greek

#### Luong, Kenny DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Centerock Podietry Associates PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Ste 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1490 Hackensack Medical Center Languages: English

#### Mand, Alex DPM & 🙃 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English, Yiddish, Spanish

#### Mina, George DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

# Osofsky, Douglas DPM & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Quinn, Kerry DPM & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# Raskin, Joshua DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### Raskin, Joshua DPM ② & ❸ 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

#### Raskin, Joshua DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Avn Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Bon Secours Community Hospital

Languages: English

### Reade, Brian DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orthopaedic & Neurosurgery Specialists, PLLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-5768 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Benedictine Hospital Languages: English

#### Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 390 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 110 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-3668 Languages: English

Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM & 🙃 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 400 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 492-8637 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM & 🗗 🛭

Family Footcare Group, LLP 156 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7700 Languages: English, Spanish

# Rudowsky, Asher DPM & 🗗 🛭

Network Solutions IPA 8 Lemberg Ct, #007 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 637-2362 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

## Schulman, Andrea DPM & 🗗 🛚

Network Solutions IPA 11 Fillmore Ct, # 404 Monroe, NY 10950 (347) 729-0435

Languages: English, Yiddish

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

#### Podiatrist - cont.

#### Schwerdt, John DPM & 🗗 🗈

Louis Rocco Cappa Dpm PC 532 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-7285 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

#### Shanin. Richard DPM & @ 🛭

Richard Shanin Dpm PC 53 W Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-5510 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

# Shanin, Richard DPM & 🗗 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Shapiro, Andrew DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Health Group, LLP 575 Hudson Valley Ave, Suite 100 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-9800 Languages: English

#### Stewart, Todd DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Centerock Podietry Associates PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Ste 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1490 Good Samaritan Hospital Nyack Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Sussner, Barry DPM & 🙃 🛭

Barry Sussner Dpm & Justin Sussner Dpm 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3000 Languages: English, Spanish

# Sussner, Justin DPM & 🗗 🛚

Barry Sussner Dpm & Justin Sussner Dpm 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3000 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

## Toback, Tracey DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Tumen, Douglas DPM ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Foot Associates LLP 388 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-1255 Margaretville Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Korean, Spanish

#### Valencia, Sharon DPM & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Valencia, Sharon DPM & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

# Williams, Elaine DPM 🙃 🛭

Elaine Williams-Paulin/ Md 11 Fillmore Ct Monroe, NY 10950 (718) 644-2495 Montefiore Wakefield Campus New York Hospital Medical Center Of Queens

Languages: English, Spanish

### Wolff, Charles DPM ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Centerock Podietry Associates PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Ste 202 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-1490 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

## Abourbih, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

**Urology** 

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Evans, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Robert Rosenblatt, Md 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 987-3973 Nyack Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Bulgarian, Russian

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Urology - cont.**

#### Galarneau, Gerard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575

Catskill Regional Medical Center
Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Greenfield, Saul MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

#### Hoffman, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Hoffman, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Lin, Yu-Kuan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 437-5000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital

Languages: English, Chinese

# Lin, Yu-Kuan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 437-5000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English, Chinese

#### Pomerantz, Paul MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 437-5000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pomerantz, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 437-5000 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Spanish

#### Pomerantz, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Mid Hudson Urological Associates, PC 600 Stony Brook Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-1538

St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh

Languages: English, Spanish

## Schwalb, Murray MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Orange County Urological Associates, PC 12 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-1952

St Anthony Community Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Schwalb, Murray MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center

Westchester County Medical

Center

Center

Languages: English

## Schwalb, Murray MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St Anthony Community Hospital Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Westchester County Medical

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

See Rom guide on page 1
Urology - cont.
Singh, Jaspreet DO ∅ & 🙃 🗈
Premier Medical Group Of The
Hudson Valley, PC
955 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 437-5000
St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh
Kingston Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English
Stern, Michael MD @ & 🙃 🗈
Premier Medical Group Of The
Hudson Valley, PC 955 Little Britain Rd
New Windsor, NY 12553
(845) 437-5000
Languages: English
Vemulapalli, Praneeth MD Ø & €
Fremier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, PC
955 Little Britain Rd
New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 437-5000
Kingston Hospital
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English
Zoltan, Edward MD ⊗ & 🙃 🖺
Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA
Catskill Regional Medical Group 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 333-7575
Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew, Russian

See icon guide on page I

Putnam			
Acupuncturist	Cardio-Thoracic	Gass, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈	
Crofts, Jessica LAC & 🗗 Crofts Acupuncture PLLC DBA Crofts Acupuncture & Herbs 54 Lyons Rd Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 519-7475 Languages: English  Allergy & Immunology  Esposito, Alana NP & 🗗 Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English	Kaplon, Richard MD ② & ⑥ ☐  Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 201 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-2000 Languages: English, French Subspecialty: General Surgery  Kaplon, Richard MD ② & ⑥ ☐  Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-6950 Languages: English, French Subspecialty: General Surgery	Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 201 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Italian  Gass, Alan MD Ø & G Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical	
Audiology	Cardiology	Center Languages: English, Italian	
Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD & © El Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English	Choudry, Maddipoti MD ② & ⊕ ☐  Northern Medical Group PLLC  664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100  Carmel, NY 10512  (845) 279-5136  Putnam Hospital Center  Languages: English, Hindi  Subspecialty: Internal Medicine	Gillen, Erin NP & G ©  Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave, S.c. 126 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 225-5301  Vassar Brothers Medical Center	
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Choudry, Maddipoti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭	Languages: English  Hadid, Ahmad MD ② & ⊕ 🗉	
Choudry, Subbarao MD ⊘ & ⊕ ☐  Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Telugu, Hindi Subspecialty: Cardiovascular Disease	Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Internal Medicine  Choudry, Maddipoti MD ② & ① Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Hindi, German Subspecialty: Internal Medicine	Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English	

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Cardiology - cont.

#### Hadid, Ahmad MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Herwig, Kenneth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Heartbeat Medical, PC 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Harlem Hospital Center Queens Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Jackson, Dipan NP & 🙃 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 736-0703 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi, Urdu

#### Jackson, Dipan NP & 🗗 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi, Urdu

# Lanier, Gregg MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

Languages: English, Spanish

## Pollack, Cary MD & 🗗 🖺

Heartbeat Medical, PC
11 Peekskill Hollow Rd
Putnam Valley, NY 10579
(845) 528-1898
Montefiore Medical Center
Mount Sinai Medical Center
Languages: English, Dutch,
Spanish
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

#### Solomon, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Medicine)

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Stent, Sabrina NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C126 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 225-5301 Languages: English

### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center

Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 561-2773 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Timmermans, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (866) 962-4327 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Timmermans, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 201 Putnam Valley, NY 10579

(877) 962-4327 Westchester County Medical

Center

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Cardiology - cont.

## Yaghoubian, Sanam MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English

# Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery

#### Dietzek, Alan MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 739-7131 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

## Dietzek, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

# Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 204 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-9670 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

## Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 241-3204 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Goyal, Arun MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cardiology Consult Of
Westchester
670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118
Carmel, NY 10512
(845) 278-9670
Phelps Memorial Hospital Center
Putnam Hospital Center
Northern Westchester Hospital
Languages: English

#### Mateo, Romeo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 201 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 241-3204 Westchester County Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Mateo, Romeo MD ⊘ & 🕏 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Patton, Byron MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### **Cardiovascular Disease**

# Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛚

Sachin Kumar Amruthlal Jain Cardiovascular P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (917) 942-8825 The Brooklyn Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

## Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD ② & ❸ 🏻

Sachin Kumar Amruthlal Jain Cardiovascular P.c. 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr, Route 22 Brewster, NY 10509 (917) 942-8825 The Brooklyn Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Ashraf, Mirza MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 204-9260

Languages: English, Urdu

#### Campo, Aarti MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

# Campo, Aarti MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺 Hudson Valley Cardiovascular

Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Choudry, Subbarao MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Telugu, Hindi Subspecialty: Clinical Cardiac Electrophysiology

## Dorsa, Frank MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Dorsa, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Italian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Esquitin, Ricardo MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, Spanish, Italian

# Esquitin, Ricardo MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, Spanish, Italian

#### Gorwara, Simon MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular
Practice PC
670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor
Carmel, NY 10512
(845) 228-2910
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Northern Dutchess Hospital
Putnam Hospital Center
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardiology

#### Hamroff, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

## **Putnam**

#### Cardiovascular Disease - cont.

#### Hamroff, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Harburger, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 493-8793

Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Harburger, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Spanish

## Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 561-2773 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lazar, Stephen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park. Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical

Languages: English

#### Mcclung, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 493-8793 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Korean

# Mcclung, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 201

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 593-1234

Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Korean

## Melcer, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 909-6900 White Plains Hospital Medical

Center

# Languages: English

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 201

Melcer, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Merla, Veeranna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187

Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, Telugu, Hindi

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

#### **Cardiovascular Disease - cont.**

#### Merla, Veeranna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Telugu, Hindi,

Spanish

## Messina, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

## Messina, Anthony MD ② & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Italian

#### Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English
Subspecialty: Interventional Cardi-

ology

#### Pilchik, Robert MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Languages: English

Sherman, Marc MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Heartbeat Medical, PC 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Slater, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Center

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Putnam Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Tarkin, Howard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-8086 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Tarkin, Howard MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖸

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Tejani, Furqan MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Heartbeat Medical, PC 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Maimonides Medical Center St. John's Riverside Hospital Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese, Hindi, Urdu, Spanish

#### Varanasi, Sankar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C126 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 225-5301 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Chiropractor

#### Covelli, Edward DC & 🙃 🖪

Carmel Medical Care PC 91 Gleneida Ave, Suite A Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-7001

Languages: English, Italian

#### Maher, John DC & 🗗 🖺

John P Maher Dc PC 1315a Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 878-6200 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Chiropractor - cont.

#### Marino, Charles DC & € 🗟

Carmel Medical Care PC 91 Gleneida Ave, Suite A Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-7001 Languages: English

# **Diagnostic Radiology**

#### Birney, Alan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Calvert, Alexander MD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cooper, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

Crowley, Andrea MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🛚

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Danbury Hospital Languages: English

### Doi, Kei MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200

Languages: English, Japanese

#### Greenberg, Sofiya MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Languages: English

#### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Inter-

#### Hsu, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

ventional Radiology

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Jaspan, Oren MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Kurz, Evan DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 790-5700 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

## Lau, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Ellenville Regional Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Lee, Howard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Danbury Hospital Languages: English

#### Llewellyn, Kathleen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Vascular and Interventional Radiology

See icon guide on page I

## **Putnam**

# Diagnostic Radiology - cont.

#### Mcguire, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Danbury Hospital Languages: English

#### Mohabir, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Nevsky, Gregory MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Radiology

#### Zhang, Yiping MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

## Abraham, Ashly NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Abraham, Joel DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Ajbani, Keyur MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish,

Cuiarati

Gujarati

#### Barone, Ingrid NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Basdeo, Donald NP & 🗗 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

2025 Wellcare By Fidelis Care Provider & Pharmacy Directory: Current as of 09/23/2024 | 370

(845) 204-9260 Languages: English

# Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD 🛛 & 🙃

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Long Island Jewish Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Bentivenga, Laura NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Boh, Joannah NP & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

#### Bonnet, Andre DO & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

## Borenstein, Marc MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Bruck, Isaac MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Brutus, Sargine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 St. Joseph's Medical Center Alice Hyde Medical Center St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, Spanish

#### Brutus-Bush, Rachelle NP & & 2

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 999 Us-6, Suite 1n Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Orange Regional Medical Center

Urange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

\_ \_ \_ \_ \_ \_

# Bryan, Dorrett NP & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

# Caban Rivera, Rafael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 279-5711

Languages: English

# Cespedes, Victoria MD ⊗ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Chiera, Patricia NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Choudri, Ambreen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖪

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Ciardullo, Eric DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

### Colantoni, Matthew DO 🛭 & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cunningham, Christine NP & 🗗 🛚

Urgent Care Carmel 185 Ny-312 Brewster, NY 10509 (844) 484-6564 Languages: English

## Datiashvili, Otar MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Rome Memorial Hospital Languages: English

#### Denicola, Alice NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Dethomas, Eleanor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Newyork-Presbyterian Lawrence Hospital

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Diescher, Marissa NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Dirago, George MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

### Dittrich, Freya DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center North Shore University Hospital Putnam Hospital Center

#### Duplessy, Nancy NP & ⊕ 🛭

Languages: English

**Divinity Medical Services PLLC** 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English, French,

Haitian-Creole

#### Dyson, Duane MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel. NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

### Elahi, Ershad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Woodhull Medical & Mental Health Center Languages: English

#### Elton, William MD & 🗗 🛭

**Divinity Medical Services PLLC** 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

## Estrellado, Mark Christian MD & **6** 🖺

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel. NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English, Filipino

#### Felice, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Fil, Laura DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Greenblatt, Robert MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

### Gupta, Rajesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 White Plains Hospital Medical Center North Shore University Hospital

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

#### Gutterson, Glen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Guzik, Jerry DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian

#### Hall, James MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Haydt, Melissa NP & € 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Ho, Susana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English, Chinese

# Hughes, Kristin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Spanish

## Jaiyeola, Bola NP & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Jarrett, Clayton NP & € 🗗

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

#### Joseph, Jijoe DO & 🗗 🛚

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English

# Joseph, Jijoe DO 🗞 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English

#### Kalathivila, Dominic NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Kay, Crystal NP & € 🗟

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Kazos, Alexander MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛚

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Greek

# Kelly, Stephen DO ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

## Kennedy, Derek MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Khan, Zubair MD & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 621-3100 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Khankhel, Nauman MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Romanian

#### Kim, Seyun MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Brookdale Hospital Medical Center

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Kupper, Aric MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Kurtz, Norma MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ucp Association Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Lee, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Korean,

Spanish

#### Lobosco, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Madori, Frank MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center North Shore University Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Makker, Tanveer MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Maldonado, Andres MD & 🗗 🛚

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

#### Manchester, Joseph DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Marra, Kelly NP & € 🗟

Languages: English

Languages: English

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

#### Marsan, Nathanael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

### Mckenna, Linda NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 604-9260 Languages: English

#### Menna, Michael DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Spanish

# Miano, Jennifer NP & ♥ 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

# Languages: English Miller, Alan MD & ⊕ 🛭

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Faxton St Lukes Healthcare Languages: English

#### Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP & € 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Natal, Brenda MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD ∅ &

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, French

#### Ng, Kelly DO & ⊕ 🗓

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# Nickles, Leroy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Nwoke, Uloaku NP & 🗗 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 999 Us-6, Suite 1n Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

# Pacenza, Gladys NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

# Parizh, Ilya DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Divinity Medical Services PLLC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English

#### Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

#### Patel, Raviraj MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Beth Israel Medical Center Languages: English

#### Petricek, Ursula NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

### Podber, Jayson MD & 🙃 🛭

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Poncher, Evan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 St. Mary's Healthcare Languages: English

#### Rizzo, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Coney Island Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Rodriguez, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel. NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

## Rogotzke, Cyle MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel. NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Sisters Of Charity Hospital Kenmore Mercy Hospital Mercy Hospital Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# **Emergency Medicine/Critical** Care/Trauma Care - cont.

#### Saltzman, Maya MD & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Mount St. Mary's Hospital Languages: English

### Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD ⊘ & •

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian, Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog,

Bengali;bangla

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Sehrawat, Sidhant NP & 🗗 🖺

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Sharma, Aman NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260

Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi,

Gujarati, Urdu

### Sharma, Raman NP & 🗗 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Trivedi, Maulik MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Unadkat, Deven DO ② & 🙃 🗈

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Van Der Steeg, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 North Shore University Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Vyas, Nimisha DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Faxton St Lukes Healthcare The Brooklyn Hospital Center Languages: English

# Walker, Amber DO & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Willms, Paul NP & 🙃 🛭

Ashraf Medical Group PLLC DBA Pulse-Md Urgent Care 572 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 204-9260 Languages: English

#### Yanisko, Anna NP & 🗗 🛭

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### You, Alex MD ② & 🙃 🖺

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Kingston Hospital Cayuga Medical Center At Ithaca Languages: English, Korean

## **Endocrinology & Metabolism**

#### Apedo, Margaret MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Nv-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 790-2500

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam Endocrinology & Metabolism -**Gastroenterology Gupta, Sunil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Westchester Putnam Gastroentercont. Brandwein, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭 ology PC Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Gibbs, Niah NP & 🙃 🛭 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite A201 150 Ny-52 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Carmel, NY 10512 Carmel, NY 10512 665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205 (845) 278-5223 (845) 228-2910 Carmel, NY 10512 Putnam Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center (845) 214-1300 Languages: English Languages: English Languages: English Kaufman, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈 Brenner, Jack MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Lama, Genevieve MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Nuvance Health Medical Practice, Westchester Putnam Gastroenter-Newyork-Presbyterian Medical P.c. ology PC Group/Hudson Valley 150 Ny-52 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite A201 1756 Nv-9d Carmel, NY 10512 Carmel, NY 10512 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (203) 739-7038 (845) 278-5223 (845) 809-5661 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Languages: English Languages: English Kushner, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Subspecialty: Internal Medicine Brun, Alexander MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Westchester Putnam Gastroenter-Divinity Medical Services PLLC Murari, Keerti MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 ology PC 1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Caremount Medical, P.c. 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite A201 Carmel, NY 10512 185 Ny-312 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-5223 New York Community Hospital Of (845) 278-7000 Languages: English Brooklyn Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi Beth Israel Medical Center Lin, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓 Rivas, Sadhis MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭 Languages: English, Russian Eric S Teitel Md PC Northern Medical Group PLLC 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 118 Fiedler, Lizabeth MD & 🗗 🖺 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Barns Office Center Westchester Putnam Gastroenter-Carmel, NY 10512 Carmel, NY 10512 ology PC (845) 279-5136 (845) 278-1600 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite A201 Maimonides Medical Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center Carmel, NY 10512 Languages: English, Spanish Putnam Hospital Center (845) 278-8080 Rivas, Sadhis MD Ø & 🗗 🛭 Languages: English, Chinese Putnam Hospital Center Northern Medical Group PLLC Languages: English, Spanish Lin, David MD ② & 🙃 🖺 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Gorelick, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 Brewster, NY 10509 Group/Hudson Valley Health Quest Medical Practice, PC (845) 279-2187 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 118 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 204 Maimonides Medical Center Carmel, NY 10512 Carmel, NY 10512 Languages: English, Spanish (845) 278-1600 (203) 739-7038 Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Chinese

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# **Gastroenterology - cont.**

#### Obrien, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Nv-52

Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7038

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Perinbasekar, Rajiv MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Putnam Gastroenterology PC

667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite A201 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5223 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Tighe, Mae MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910

Danbury Hospital Languages: English

# **General Surgery**

#### Aharon, Alon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

# Arias Gautreaux, Roberto MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖫

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 110 Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 230-2370 Languages: English

## Casasanta, Marc MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131

Languages: English

#### Cerabona, Thomas MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Surgical Intensivist PC - Department Of Surgery

670 Stoneleigh Ave, Building 665 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 347-0162

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Italian

# Dong, Xiang MD ② & € 🗟

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, Chinese Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Floch, Craig MD ⊘ & • 🖪

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

۲.C. دعم د۰

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 739-7131 Languages: English

#### Floch, Craig MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

## Juneja, Amandeep MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 739-7131

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Vascular

Surgery

## Kaplon, Richard MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 201 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-2000

Languages: English, French Subspecialty: Cardio-Thoracic

#### Kaplon, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖪

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-6950

Languages: English, French Subspecialty: Cardio-Thoracic

#### Kaul, Ashutosh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Surgical Intensivist PC - Department Of Surgery 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Building 665 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 347-0162 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Hindi

# Minarich, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

Center

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 739-7131 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# **General Surgery - cont.**

#### Newman, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2370

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Newman, Richard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2370

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Nitzkorski, James MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C 126 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 483-6920 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Parikh, Purvi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2370 Languages: English, Gujarati

#### Sheth, Hansraj MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hansraj Sheth General Surgery PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite #c116 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 582-0919 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati

# Sims, Sarah MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖺

Phc Camarda 672 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-2000

Languages: English, French,

Spanish, Chinese

## Stephens, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2370

Metropolitan Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Thoracic Surgery

#### Swan, Ryan MD Ø & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Ugras, Stacy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 528-7664 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Weill Cornell Medical Cente Languages: English

### **General Vascular Surgery**

#### Babu, Sateesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Babu, Sateesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-9670 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Fulton, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 12 Brewster Ave Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Hirko, Mark MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

### **Putnam**

# General Vascular Surgery - cont.

# Juneja, Amandeep MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 739-7131

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Kwon. Jeontaik MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 12 Brewster Ave Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 483-5934 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

#### Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 241-3204 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 204 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-9670 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C118 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-9670 Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English

## Laskowski, Igor MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900

Putnam Hospital Center Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Plummer, Dahlia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 739-7131 Danbury Hospital Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Ventarola, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-118 Carmel, NY 10512

(914) 909-6900 Languages: English

# **Gynecologic Oncology**

#### Chuang, Linus MD Ø & 🙃 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131

Westchester County Medical Center

Mount Sinai Medical Center Metropolitan Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Hematology

# Ambinder, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6282

Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Oncology

### Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Hematology - cont.

#### Davidson, Lev MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

P.C.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2388

Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6282 Languages: English

#### Pathan, Nusrat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Subspecialty: Oncology

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Anatomic Pathology

#### Phillip, Yolanda NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

ı .C.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114 Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 230-2388 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

# Vani, Anura NP & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 185 Ny-312 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-7000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Oncology

#### Virk, Gurvinder NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6282 Languages: English

## **Infectious Diseases**

#### Chitkara, Neeta MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 483-6559

Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English, French, Arabic

#### Cluzet, Valerie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gujadhur, Nili MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6511

Languages: English, French, Hindi,

Arabic

#### Internal

### Gorich, George MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

George Gorich Md PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-116 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 441-8504 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

#### Noble. John NP & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Ground Floor Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 233-3022 Languages: English

## **Interventional Cardiology**

#### Ahmad, Hasan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105

Suite 105

Putnam Valley, NY 10579

(914) 909-6900 Languages: English

# Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖟

Northern Medical Group PLLC 888 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-1492

The Brooklyn Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center

Languages: English, Hindi, German

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Interventional Cardiology - cont.

# Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 The Brooklyn Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi

# Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🖸

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 The Brooklyn Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center

# Languages: English, Spanish Gorwara, Simon MD ⊗ & ⊕ □

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

# Hadid, Ahmad MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 201 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 105 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 909-6900 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

# Patrello, Anthony MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Cardiovascular Practice PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, 1st Floor Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Cardiovascular

Disease

## **Mental Health Practitioner**

#### Aponte, Raven MA & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/

Languages: English

# Burgos-Hernandez, Zoleidy MA & ⊕ 🖸

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908

Languages: English, Spanish

### Johnson, Matthew MA & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Martinez-Drinks, Elena MS & ⊕ 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Quackenbush, Laurie MA & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Sciullo, Mary MS & 🙃 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6381 Languages: English

#### Scully, Anne MS & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

**Emergency Physicians Services Of** 

# Mental Health Practitioner - cont.

#### Waters, Sara MA & 🙃 🛭

Sara B Waters Lmch 155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (347) 554-0191

Languages: English, French

#### Welch, Cailin MA & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

## Zappone, Melinda MS & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Spanish

# Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Berlus, Nickisha MD & 🗗 🛭

**Divinity Medical Services PLLC** 

1847 Us-6, Putnam Plaza Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 460-7740 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, French Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Bruck, Isaac MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

New York, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma

#### Bunt, Gregory MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Care

Gregory Bunt 2443 Us-6 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 363-1644 Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry & Neuro-

logy

# Duvvi, Vikram MD & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Jacobi Medical Center North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Duvvi. Vikram MD & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Jacobi Medical Center North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Psychiatry

# Pollack, Cary MD & 🙃 🗈

Heartbeat Medical, PC 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Montefiore Medical Center Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Dutch,

Spanish

Subspecialty: Cardiology

#### Rizzo, Andrew MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Emergency Physicians Services Of New York 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Coney Island Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

## Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD ⊘ & •

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Russian, Spanish, French, Italian, Tagalog, Bengali;bangla Subspecialty: Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care

#### Zaslow, Jay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc 155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-6999 Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Family Practice

# **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Nephrology

#### Capicotto, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 123 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-4150 Northern Westchester Hospital

Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Capicotto, Michael MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Capicotto, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 790-1380 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Coffino, Alan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Nephrology PLLC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 242-1101 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Northern Westchester Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Katikaneni, Madhavi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 53 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-5700 Languages: English

# Papanagnou, Anastasios MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🖸

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 53 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-5700 Languages: English

# Perinbasekar, Saradha MD 🛛 🗞 🙃

Saradha Perinbasekar, M.d. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C116 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-2929 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Perinbasekar, Saradha MD ⊘ & •

Saradha Perinbasekar, M.d. 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 302 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-2929 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## Sonara, Husein MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Husein Sonara, Md 53 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-5700 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English

# Neurology

## Chaudhry, Frasat MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910

Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Schwartz, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Caremount Medical, P.c. 665 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-2000 Languages: English

#### **Nutritionist**

#### Ahuja, Sonia MS & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc

155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 632-2737 Languages: English

#### Aloi Deheza, Maria BS & 🗗 🛭

Boro Park Nutrition LLC 90 Mcmanus Rd S Patterson, NY 12563 (347) 746-0453

Languages: English, Spanish,

Portuguese

#### Devito, Gina BS & € 🗓

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc 155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-6999

Languages: English, Spanish

See icon guide on page I

## **Putnam**

#### Nutritionist - cont.

#### Leech, Jennifer MS & 🙃 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc

155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 632-2737

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Obstetrics And Gynecology**

#### Alvarez, Natalie MD & 🗗 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Westchester Medical Practice 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Benvenuto, Anna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (800) 897-2289 Porter Hospital Inc Languages: English

#### Cantor, Matthew MD ② & **6** 🛭

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-9229 Hudson Valley Hospital Center New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Languages: English

# Charles, Meedlen MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-1006 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole

#### Crowder, Janice MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Putnam Hospital 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (864) 908-3530 Wca Hospital Jacobi Medical Center Languages: English

#### Doe, Samfee MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Rt. 9d 2nd Floor 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Fridman, Frida MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Putnam Hospital 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (864) 908-3530 Lutheran Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew, Russian

#### Grover, Monica DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Asira Medical PC 6 Marion Ave Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 207-8045 Languages: English, Hindi, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

# Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Rt. 9d Ground Fl 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 528-7664 Elmhurst Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Hindi, Gujarati, Burmese

## Kulbida, Nicholas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Putnam Hospital 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (800) 967-2289 Bellevue Woman's Care Center Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Ukrainian

#### Lucal, Elizabeth MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2377 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Samaritan Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Lucal, Elizabeth MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Samaritan Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Mcmahon, Lauren MD & 🗗 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 471-3111 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.

#### Rudnicki, Janusz MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 St. John's Riverside Hospital Languages: English, Russian, Spanish

#### Tenembaum, Gabriel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

OBGYN Hospitalist Medical Services Of New York PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (864) 908-3530 Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

## Twist, Laura MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C110 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2377 Languages: English

#### Wylie, Blair MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Columbiadoctors Department Of Obstetrics And Gynecology 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 526-7386 www.doctors.col Languages: English Subspecialty: Maternal and Fetal Medicine

## Occupational Therapist

#### Burke, Owen BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Cicoria, Maria MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English, Italian

#### Feretti, Ann Marie BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English

### Giacalone, Sarah BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Giacalone, Sarah BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Gotlieb, Megan MS & ⊕ 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Gotlieb, Megan MS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Kagan, Danielle BS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 New York Methodist Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kelly, Heather BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Loftus, Kristina BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Maldonado, Edna BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Occupational Therapist - cont.

#### Maldonado, Edna BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Miele-Moran, Courtney MS & € 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

### Putnam Ridge & 🗗 🛭

46 Mount Ebo Rd North Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3636 Languages: English

#### Simpson, Jessica MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Simpson, Jessica MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Trinagel, Jordan BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

### Tutwiler, Brooke MS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

# Ucp Associates Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc DBA Hudson Vall & ⊕ 🗈

15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

### Oncology

#### Ambinder, Jeffrey MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6282 Northern Westchester Hospital Hudson Valley Hospital Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Dai, Tong MD & 🙃 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2388 Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Mandarin, Chinese

#### Dong, Xiang MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131 Putnam Hospital Center

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Chinese Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Maresca, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Hematology Oncology Associates, R.I.I.p. 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6282 Languages: English Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Patil, Pradnya MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Patil, Pradnya MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2388 Languages: English

#### Phillip, Yolanda NP & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C114

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2388 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical

## Oncology - cont.

#### Vani, Anura NP & 🙃 🛭

Caremount Medical, P.c. 185 Nv-312 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-7000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

## **Pain Management**

## **Orthopaedic Surgery**

#### Belkin, Nicole MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d, Ground Floor Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 233-3022

Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Gray, Frederick MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Somers Orthopaedic Surgery & Sports Medicine Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 300 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 208-2314 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Langhans, Mark MD & 🗗 🖺

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Westchester Medical Practice 1756 Nv-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516

(914) 233-3022 Languages: English

#### Rogell, Matthew MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Somers Orthopaedic Surgery & Sports Medicine Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 300 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-8400 Putnam Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Huang, Yili DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Trupia, Evan MD & 🙃 🛭

Group/Hudson Valley

Cold Spring, NY 10516

(914) 233-3022

Languages: English

1756 Ny-9d, Ground Floor

North Shore Lij Medical PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 230-2372 Phelps Memorial Hospital Center

Languages: English, Chinese

## **Pathology**

#### Csury, Laszlo MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fix, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English

#### Mcknight, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital

Languages: English

#### Pathan, Nusrat MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Hematology

#### Quinn, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Sassoon, Jodi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Cblpath. Inc 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100, Room 30 Carmel, NY 10512 (877) 225-7284 Mount Sinai Hospital Of Queens

Languages: English

#### Vischio, Anna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

### **Physical Therapist**

#### Alvarez, Jeffrey BS & 🙃 🗈

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 704-8331 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Alvarez, Jeffrey BS & 🗗 🗈

Mmc Department Of Medicine 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Alvear, Krystine DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Alvear, Krystine DPT & 🗗 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Alvear, Krystine DPT & 🗗 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Antin. Brittany DPT & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Aucoin, Jennifer MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

#### Bacayo, Nina BS & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Bacayo, Nina BS & 🙃 🖺

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Barrie, Tara BS & € 🗟

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Beatty, Vincent MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Beatty, Vincent MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Beckford. Debbie BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Bhalara, Hetal DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Boc, Paula BA & 🙃 🗟

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Boc, Paula BA & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Bonet, Kelly MS & ⊕ 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Brissette, Steven BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Cahoon, Caleigh BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Canale. Alice BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English, Italian

#### Carmody, Josephine BS & 🗗 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Italian

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Carmody, Josephine BS & € 🗟

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288

(845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Italian

#### Carrington, Shanice BA & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Checo, Harley BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Cole, Andreana BS & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Medical Care PC 91 Gleneida Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-7001 Languages: English

#### Conway, Lizbeth BA & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Costales, Arnold BS & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Tagalog

### Costales, Arnold BS & 🙃 🗈

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Tagalog

#### Curtin, Maureen BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Delacruz, Patrick BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Delamonico, Carly BS & € 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

#### Dickinson, Emily BS & 🙃 🖺

Languages: English

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Eichner, Robert MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Ferrara, Abigail BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

## Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT & 🙃

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT & 🙃

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Fitzpatrick, Caroline MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Fritzsch, Lauren DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD & ⊕ 🖸

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Giron, Jorge BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Goldsmith, Renuka BS & 🗗 🗈

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Golis, Jacek BS & € 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Faigie DPT & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Gronski, Kimberly BS & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Helleckson, Matthew BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Huber, Jessie DPT & € 🗗

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Huber, Jessie DPT & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hylka, Benjamin BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Iarocci, Joseph BS & € 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Ilagan, Irene Pauline DPT & 🗗 🛭

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English

#### Jarnich, Allison DPT & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmen 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Joseph, Anila MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English, Malayalam

## Kelly, Bryan MS & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6
Mahonac NY 10541

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Bryan MS & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Kelly, Jennifer MS & € 🖺

Carmel Medical Care PC 91 Gleneida Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-7001 Languages: English

#### Kennedy, Christopher MS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Kim. Sooheui MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Kirkpatrick, Nicholas DPT & 🗗 🛭

lvyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Kohout. Erin DPT & 🙃 🛭

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English

#### Kokoros, Pamela MS & 🙃 🖺

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Kokoros, Pamela MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

#### Listas, Nicole BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Lungin, Margarita BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331

Languages: English, Russian

#### Mahesh, Akshaya BS & 🔂 🗈

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Manek, Tanvi BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Mann, Samantha DPT & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

## Maracich, Rebecca MS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Marks, Alison BA & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Marto, Brian BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Mccarthy, Audrey DPT & € 🗈

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Mccarthy, Audrey DPT & € 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Mckrnan, Connor BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Meyers, Kimberly BS & € 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Mikesh, Matthew BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Milena, Andrew BS & 🗗 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Montano, Jennifer BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

### Neufeld, Alex DPT & 🗗 🛭

Brewster Lab 2 International Blvd Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 241-1050 Languages: English

#### Nugent, Michael MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Ofarrell. John BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Oliveros, Caitlin Mari BS & 🕫 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English, Tagalog

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Patane, Patricia BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

#### Patel, Abhisha BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Patel, Anvi BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Patel, Purviben BS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Patel. Purviben BS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Power, Michael-Louis MS & 🗗 🛚

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

## Prabhu, Sandeep BS & 🙃 🗈

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English, Hindi

#### Putnam Ridge & 🗗 🖺

46 Mount Ebo Rd North Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3636 Languages: English

#### Rankin, Sheana MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

#### Rankin, Sheana MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Rattigan, Melward BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Regalado, Angel Rose BS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Reilly, Stephanie DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133

Languages: English

#### Romanello, Zachary BS & 🗗 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 Building P Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331

Romanello, Zachary BS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Schunk, Jerret DPT & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Seaboldt, Kevin MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Seaboldt, Kevin MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Physical Therapist - cont.

#### Seaboldt, Kevin MS & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Seaboldt, Kevin MS & 🗗 🖺

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Seol, Yu-Na MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Seol, Yu-Na MS & 🙃 🛭

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Shah, Shailee BS & 🗗 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Shah, Shailee BS & 🙃 🖺

Motion Sm Carmel 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 117 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 704-8331 Languages: English

#### Shah, Shikha MS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Shah, Shikha MS & 🗗 🛭

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS & 🗗 🛚

Ivy Rehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 1 Starr Ridge Rd, Suite 204 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 414-6161 Languages: English

#### Singhal, Anita BS & 🗗 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Tabor, Nathan DPT & 🙃 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288 Languages: English

#### Teague, Judith BS & 🙃 🛭

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Thayil, Sheetal BS & 🙃 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

#### Tyrrell, Cynthia MS & 🗗 🗈

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 953 Us-6

Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Tyrrell, Cynthia MS & 🗗 🛭

Aon Physical Therapy & Wellness 185 Ny-312, Suite 301b Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-9288

Languages: English, Spanish

## Ucp Associates Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc DBA Hudson Vall & ⊕ 🗈

15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Umbrino, Frank BS & 🗗 🖺

Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-3133 Languages: English

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam** Physical Therapist - cont. **Pulmonary Diseases** Antonio, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC Vonegypt, Megan BS & 🗗 🛭 Agarwal, Arun MD ② & € 🗟 670 Stoneleigh Ave Motion Sm Carmel Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Carmel, NY 10512 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 670 Stoneleigh Ave (845) 279-5711 Building P Carmel, NY 10512 Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Inc Dba Sharon Hospital (845) 704-8331 Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English Languages: English Northern Dutchess Hospital Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🗈 Agarwal, Arun MD Ø & 🗗 🛚 Languages: English Health Quest Medical Practice, PC Motion Sm Carmel Beyda, Daniel MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚 1874 Us-6, Suite 18a 665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205 Greater Northeast Radiology Asso-Carmel. NY 10512 Carmel, NY 10512 ciates, PC (845) 790-1380 (845) 704-8331 1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza Languages: English Putnam Hospital Center Brewster, NY 10509 Languages: English Wolf, Eric BS & ⊕ 🗓 (845) 278-0900 Ligenza, Cynthia MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭 Motion Sm Carmel Long Beach Memorial Hospital Newyork-Presbyterian Medical 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 116 St. John's Episcopal Hospital Group/Hudson Valley Building P Long Island Jewish Medical Center Carmel, NY 10512 1756 Ny-9d, Suite 101 Languages: English, Russian, (845) 704-8331 Cold Spring, NY 10516 Spanish Languages: English (845) 265-1006 Beyda, Victoria MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Yang, Chung-Yu BS & 🗗 🛭 Greater Northeast Radiology Asso-Languages: English Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC ciates, PC Subspecialty: Internal Medicine 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd 1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza Putnam Valley, NY 10579 Rosen, Mitchell MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 528-3133 H & L Rojas, M.d., P.c. (845) 278-0900 Languages: English 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-124 Long Beach Memorial Hospital Carmel, NY 10512 Languages: English, Hebrew, Zamparo Friedrich, Sandra BS & 🙃 (845) 278-5627 Spanish, Russian Tvyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC Putnam Hospital Center Bromley, Michael MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗓 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd Languages: English, Spanish Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC Putnam Valley, NY 10579 Subspecialty: Internal Medicine 670 Stoneleigh Ave (845) 528-3133 Carmel, NY 10512 Languages: English Radiology (845) 279-5711 Zeiss, Russell BS & 🙃 🖺 Aiello, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ivyrehab Physical Therapy, PLLC Open MRI Of Brewster Northern Dutchess Hospital 21 Peekskill Hollow Rd 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Putnam Hospital Center Putnam Valley, NY 10579 Brewster, NY 10509 Languages: English (845) 528-3133 (845) 278-0900 Languages: English Languages: English

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Radiology - cont.

#### Crystal, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

### Farhangi, Edward MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Languages: English

#### Fenzl, Mark MD ② & ❸ 🛭

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Bertrand Chaffee Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Friedland, Richard MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Ellenville Regional Hospital Languages: English

#### Gendron, Bruce MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

## Gibbs, Kirwin MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Greco, Michele MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Languages: English

#### Hentel, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Herman, Mira MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Ellenville Regional Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

## Hyder, Jalal DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

Keil, Allan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Greater Northeast Radiology Asso-

ciates, PC

1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900

Languages: English, Spanish, Russian, German, French

#### Kim, Samuel MD ⊘ & 🕫 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC
1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza
Brewster, NY 10509
(845) 278-0900
Plainview Hospital
Jamaica Hospital Medical Center
Long Island Jewish Medical Center
Languages: English, Korean

#### Koenigsberg, Tova MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medical Center At Cold Spring 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-3642 Hudson Valley Hospital Center Montefiore Medical Center Languages: English

#### Koutcher, Lawrence MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 809-5661 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Radiology - cont.

### Leavitt, Gary MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Languages: English

#### Lewis, Andrew MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗟

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Canton-Potsdam Hospital Languages: English

#### Lewis, Jon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Essent Healthcare Of Connecticut Inc Dba Sharon Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Lien, Donald MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 454-4700 Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Logiurato, Brendan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Ellenville Regional Hospital

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

### Maresca, Glauco MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Languages: English

#### Mazzilli, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5641 Benedictine Hospital Kingston Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mikucki, Maryann MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 1 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5641 Languages: English

#### Miller, Robin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Caremount Medical, P.c. 185 Ny-312 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3500 Languages: English

## Naser-Tavakolian, Kiyon MD ⊘ &

Nypresby - Columbia University Trustees Of Columbia Universi 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-3642 Stony Brook University Hospital Languages: English, Persian

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English

#### Parikh, Tejas MD & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 Orange Regional Medical Center Kingston Hospital Margaretville Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Patil, Vivek MD & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Patil, Vivek MD & 🙃 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 111 Clock Tower Commons Dr Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-5187 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Poplausky, Maurice MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Waterside Diagnostic Imaging 205 Waterside Professional Park, Suite 202 Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 528-6820 Languages: English, Spanish

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Radiology - cont.

#### Poplausky, Maurice MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Medical Center At Cold Spring 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516

(845) 265-3642

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Prakash, Siddarth MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC

1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 278-0900 Languages: English

#### Racanelli, Joseph MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5136

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Diagnostic Radiology

### Schumpert, Terence MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Seckler, Benjamin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Shih, Emil MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Singer, Michael MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Greater Northeast Radiology Associates, PC 1511 Route 22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Languages: English, Portuguese,

## Spanish Smith, Matthew MD ⊗ & ⊕ 🗟

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Elmhurst Hospital Center Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English

#### Stoll, Howard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Open MRI Of Brewster 1511 Ny-22, Lakeview Plaza Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-0900 Kenmore Mercy Hospital Languages: English

#### Tinger, Alfred MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Metropolitan Radiation Oncology Consulting PC 686 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 661-2126 St Joseph's Hospital Northern Westchester Hospital Mount Vernon Hospital Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Radiology

#### Waxman, Peter MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Northeast Radiology PC 3839 Danbury Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-6200 Languages: English

#### Yen, Bryan MD ② & 🙃 🖺

Hudson Valley Radiologist, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Estonian

#### **Speech-Language Pathologist**

#### Putnam Ridge & 🗗 🛭

46 Mount Ebo Rd North Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3636 Languages: English

#### **Sports Medicine**

#### Syrop, Isaac MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Newyork-Presbyterian Medical Group/Hudson Valley 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 233-3022 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## **Thoracic Surgery**

#### Aharon, Alon MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

#### Patton, Byron MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 483-6920 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Cardiovascular and

Vascular Surgery

#### Sun, Huan Huan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C112 Carmel, NY 10512 (203) 739-7131

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: General Surgery

## Lampel, Claudia MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Milltown Office Park 1454 Ny-22, Suite B 102 Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 310-6844 Languages: English

#### Lampel, Claudia MD ⊘ & 🕫 🖺

Claudia Lampel Md PC 1663 Ny-22, Building 2 Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 206-3698

Languages: English

#### Nelson, Dina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cerebral Palsy Associations Of New York State 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Scott, Charles MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Westchester Medical Practice 1756 Ny-9d Cold Spring, NY 10516 (914) 233-3022 Hudson Valley Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Ashfaq, Amna DPM & 🙃 🗟

Network Solutions IPA 664 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 100 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 226-4590 Richmond University Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Grippo, Patrick DPM & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Chinese

#### Grippo, Patrick DPM & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish, Chinese

#### Kyrou, Christos DPM & 🗗 🛭

Premier Medical Group Of The Hudson Valley, P.c. 2424 Us-6 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 231-0310 Putnam Hospital Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Greek

## Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation

#### Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD & 🗗 🖺

United Medical And Diagnostic Services, PC 11 Peekskill Hollow Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1898 Languages: English, Russian,

Georgian

## Podiatrist

#### Ashfaq, Amna DPM & 🗗 🛭

**Network Solutions IPA** 

2424 Us-6 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 855-0084 Richmond University Medical Center

Languages: English

## **Specialty Providers**

See icon guide on page I

dec lear galac on page 1
Podiatrist - cont.
Poulauist - Cont.
Urology
Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette
MD ∅ & ਰ 🗈 The Westchester Medical Pratice
PC
672 Stoneleigh Ave, C-110 Carmel, NY 10512
(845) 279-6666
Putnam Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center
Northern Westchester Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish
Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette MD ∅ & 🙃 🗓
The Westchester Medical Practice
PC 205 Waterside Professional Park,
Suite 20  Putnam Valloy, NV, 10570
Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 739-1219
Putnam Hospital Center Hudson Valley Hospital Center
Northern Westchester Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish
Wenske, Sven MD ② & <b>6</b> © Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Rt.
9d 2nd Floor
1756 Ny-9d, 2nd Floor Cold Spring, NY 10516
(914) 739-1219
New York Presbyterian Hospital - Columbia University Medical
Languages: English, German

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## **Facilities**

#### **Mental Health Clinic Treatment**

#### Family Services, Inc. & 🙃 🛭

50 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

## Mental Health Outpatient Non-Residential Services

#### Beacon Mental Health Clinic & @ 1

Beacon Mental Health Clinic 223 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-4900 Languages: English

## Dutchess County Department Of Healt & **⊕** 🛭

85 Civic Ctr Plz, Suite 106 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-3400 Languages: English

#### Family Services, Inc. & 🙃 🛭

230 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

#### Family Services, Inc. & 🗗 🛭

223 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Family Services, Inc. & 🗗 🛭

29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 452-1110

## Family Services, Inc. & 🙃 🗈

7 Market St

Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

#### Family Services, Inc. & 🗗 🖺

131 County House Rd Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 586-2703 Languages: English

#### Hudson Valley Mental Health Inc. & 🙃 🛭

91-93 Montgomery St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

## Hudson Valley Mental Health Inc. & ⊕ 🖸

7 Market St Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-4100 Languages: English

#### Millbrook Mental Health Clinic @

Millbrook Mental Health Clinic 131 County House Rd Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-4050 Languages: English

## Poughkeepsie Mental Health Clinic & ⊕ 🗈

Poughkeepsie Mental Health Clinic 230 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-2703 Languages: English

## Mental Health Residential Non-Inpatient Services

## Beacon Community Residence & □ □

Beacon Community Residence 1 Wodenethe Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 331-1261 Languages: English

### Mr/Dd Clinic Treatment Services

# Ucp Associates Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc DBA Hudson Vall & ⊕ 🖪

301 Manchester Rd, Suite 104 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

#### **Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)**

#### Dutchess Act Team & 🗗 🛭

Dutchess Act Team 10 Ross Cir Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-3080 Languages: English

#### Dutchess Clinic & @ 🛭

Dutchess Clinic 26 Oakley St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-6330 Languages: English

## Dutchess Intensive Day Treatment & **⊕** 🗈

Dutchess Intensive Day Treatment 900 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 486-4944 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

## **Dutchess**

## Facilities - cont.

## Omh-Operated Psychiatric Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient Services

#### Rehabilitation Support Services, In & **ତ** ନ୍ଧି

510 W Haight Ave, Suite 102 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 247-9110 Languages: English

## Personalized Recovery Oriented Services (Pros)

## Access: Supports For Living Inc &

131 County House Rd, Suite 101 Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 605-3542 Languages: English

## Providers Addiction Psychiatry

#### Markarian, Marylinn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Markarian, Marylinn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-6654 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

## Applied Behavioral Analysis Casper, Jeannine ABA & ⊕ 🗓

Monsey Licensed Behavior Analyst Services PLLC 488 Freedom Plains Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 327-7111 Languages: English

#### Hidalgo, Joshwin ABA & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Licensed Behavior Analyst Services PLLC 488 Freedom Plains Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 327-7111 Languages: English

#### Neuner, Stephanie ABA & @ 🛭

Monsey Licensed Behavior Analyst Services PLLC 488 Freedom Plains Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 327-7111 Languages: English

#### **Certified Social Worker**

#### Ahuja, Priyanka MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384 Languages: English

#### Ahuja, Priyanka MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500

Languages: English

#### Antonelli, Kelvin MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

#### Antonelli, Kelvin MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

### Antonelli, Kelvin MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Gujarati, Polish, French

#### Aragon, Linda MSW & 🛭

Supportive Care Psychology Of Ny PC

10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (718) 506-1115 Languages: English

#### Barta, Adam MSW & 🙃 🖺

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 131 Millbrook School Rd Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English, Spanish,

Korean

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Bekker, Aida MSW & 🙃 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133

Languages: English

#### Berardo, Doris MSW & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

#### Berman, Frances MSW & 🗗 🖺

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Berman, Frances MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Gujarati, Polish, French

#### Bunt, Kelly MSW & 🙃 🛭

Kb Forensics 80 Washington St, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 867-4926

Languages: English, French,

Spanish

#### Cadicamo, Bryan MSW & 🙃 🛭

Bryan William Cadicamo Lcsw 1285 Us-9, Suite 7 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 240-6204 Languages: English

#### Carlson, Sari MSW & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 37 Century Blvd Millerton, NY 12546 (518) 789-4569

Languages: English, Finnish,

Swedish

#### Dammeyer, Denise MSW & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English

### Daponte, Carole MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carole A Daponte Lcsw 21 Fairmont Ave Arlington, NY 12603 (845) 473-4745 Languages: English

#### David, Abraham MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, Tamil, Malay-

alam, French

### David, Abraham MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Tamil, Malayalam

#### David, Abraham MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Tamil, Malayalam, French

#### Davidoff, Jeffrey MSW & 🗗 🖺

Jeffrey Davidoff Lcsw PC 1285 Us-9, Suite 7b Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 632-2939 Languages: English

#### Demadaler, Elyse MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English, French

#### Demadaler, Elyse MSW & € 🗟

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-3500
Languages: English, Spanish,
Gujarati, Polish, French

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

#### Demadaler, Elyse MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services. Inc. 20 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500

Languages: English, French

#### Desanna, Jeanne MSW & 🗗 🗈

**Kb Forensics** 80 Washington St. Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 867-4926 Languages: English, French, Spanish

#### Deutsch, Barbara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Barbara A Deutsch DBA New Directions 15 White Farm Rd Wingdale, NY 12594 (845) 832-7349 Languages: English

#### Disanza, Deborah MSW & 🗗 🛚

Deborah Disanza 1009 Ny-82 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 664-5125 Languages: English

#### Dritz, Lori MSW & 🗗 🛭

Lori A Dritz Lcsw PC 942 Nv-376. Suite 218 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 342-3623 Languages: English

#### Dritz, Lori MSW & 🗗 🛭

Lori A Dritz Lcsw PC 504 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 242-3623 Languages: English

#### Ellison, Kim MSW & 🗗 🛭

Kim M Ellison DBA Hudson Valley Family Therapy 2 Austin Ct Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 392-5827 Languages: English

#### Fay, Stephen MSW & 🗗 🖺

Stephen C Fay Lcsw 23h E Market St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 758-1107 Languages: English

#### Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW & 🛭

Elizabeth Fernandez Lcswr 268 Whalesback Rd Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 706-9385 Languages: English

#### Fina, Faith MSW & 🗗 🛭

Faith Fina Lcsw 1076 Main St, 1st Floor Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7530 Languages: English

#### Galano, Michael MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mid Hudson Counseling Group 112 Cooper Dr Verbank, NY 12585 (845) 227-9223 Languages: English

#### Gallo, Jacqueline MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Spanish,

French

#### Gallo, Jacqueline MSW & 🗗 🛚

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 20 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Spanish, French

#### Gallo, Jacqueline MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Spanish, Gujarati, Polish, French

#### Giwa, Lauren MSW & 🙃 🛭

Lauren T Giwa Csw 24 Roundtree Ct Beacon, NY 12508 (716) 228-6069 Languages: English

#### Gould, Allison MSW & ⊕ 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 6529 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Gould, Allison MSW & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888

Languages: English

#### Gutterman, Linda MSW & 🗗 🛭

Linda Gutterman 24 Buist Rd Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (917) 364-6270 Languages: English

#### Hankins, Leroy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133

Languages: English

#### Heller, Mary MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mary B. Heller 55 Wilbur Blvd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 452-3714 Languages: English

#### Henson, Tabitha MSW & 🗗 🛚

Languages: English

Clearwater Counseling Associates Lcsw PLLC 10 Beadart Pl Hyde Park, NY 12538 (518) 245-6272

#### Herman, Jay MSW & 🙃 🛭

Kb Forensics 80 Washington St, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 867-4926 Languages: English, Spanish,

French

#### Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 3174 Ny-22 Dover Plains, NY 12522 (845) 877-4793 Languages: English

#### Howard, Kristina MSW & 🗗 🛭

Supportive Care Psychology Of Ny PC

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (718) 506-1115 Languages: English

#### Jackson, Dorothy MSW 🙃 🛭

Dorothy W Jackson 1076 Main St, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (203) 521-4747 Languages: English

#### Johnson, Katherine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 21 Ferncliff Dr Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Jones, Cheranique MSW & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 1004 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4275

Languages: English

#### Kline, Mary MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, French

#### Kline, Mary MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English

#### Koskos, Barbara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Barbara Koskos DBA Barbara Koskos Lcsw 128 Cider Mill Loop Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-9143 Languages: English

#### Langus, Erin MSW & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 Languages: English, Spanish

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Lo Cicero, Deborah MSW & 🗗 🛭

Deborah L. Locicero Lcswr 2345 Ny-52, Suite F Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (914) 815-7271

## Languages: English

#### Losinno, Michele MSW & 🗗 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 37 Century Blvd Millerton, NY 12546 (518) 789-4000 Languages: English

#### Lowe, Jennifer MSW 🙃 🗈

New Hope Counseling Services 12 Barbara Ln Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (347) 805-7062 Languages: English

#### Manza, Michael MSW & 🗗 🖺

Michael Manza 39 Collegeview Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 534-5614 Languages: English

#### Mathias, Kimberley MSW & 🗗 🖺

Debra Santora Lcsw PC 9 Vassar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 450-9474 Languages: English

### Mcardle, Randee MSW & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English

#### Mcardle, Randee MSW & € 🗈

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 402b Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English

#### Molloy, Margaret MSW & € 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Languages: English

#### Moss, Alan MSW & € 🗟

Alan Moss, Lcswr 21 Old Main St, Suite 204 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 588-8377 Languages: English, Spanish

## Muller, Jacqueline MSW & 🙃 🛭

Dynamic Intervention LLC 3 Market St Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 702-1042 Languages: English

#### Muniz, Glendalee MSW 🙃 🛭

Glo Within Services LLC 2522 S Rd, #1019 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 246-0324

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Nydick-Haller, Alison MSW & 🙃 🛭

Alison Nydick Haller, Lcsw 1068 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 728-1904 Languages: English

#### Obrien, Angelica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Debra Santora Lcsw PC 9 Vassar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 450-9474 Languages: English

#### Ogilvie, Vassell MSW & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Dynamic Counseling Lcsw PC 224 Church St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-7500 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Olivencia, Nellia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Nellia Z Olivencia 9 Vassar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (646) 456-6434 Languages: English, Spanish

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

#### Pallone, Danielle MSW & 🗗 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 131 Millbrook School Rd Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English, Spanish,

Korean

#### Parrish, Loretta MSW & 🗗 🛭

Bridges Counseling Group 2537 Ny-52, Suite 1 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4600 Languages: English

#### Portugal, Sonia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Quinones, Viviana MSW & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 2510 Us-44 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 677-8358

Languages: English

### Quinones, Viviana MSW & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 1100 State Rte 55, Suite 101 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 473-0974

Languages: English

## Quinones, Viviana MSW & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.

942 Route 375, Suite 16 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 223-8080

Languages: English

#### Rich, Karen MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Rich, Karen MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 20 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603

(845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Rich, Karen MSW & 🙃 🖺

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500

Languages: English

#### Roessel, Katherine MSW & 🗗 🖺

Katherine Roessel 6 Presidential Way Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 592-0484 Languages: English

### Rosenberg, Marilyn MSW & 🙃 🛭

Bridges Counseling Group 2537 Ny-52, Suite 1 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 897-4600 Languages: English

#### Ruiz, Milagros MSW & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Saland, Jesse MSW & 🙃 🛭

Jesse Saland DBA Saland Therapy 23h E Market St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 392-1460 Languages: English

#### Santora, Debra MSW & 🙃 🛭

Debra Santora Lcsw PC 9 Vassar St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 450-9474 Languages: English

#### Savino, Perry MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500

Languages: English, Russian,

Spanish

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

### Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Savino, Perry MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384

Languages: English, Russian,

Spanish

#### Savino, Perry MSW & 🗗 🗈

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Russian,
Spanish, French

#### Scott, David MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Scott, Sondra MSW 🙃 🛭

Sondra L Scott, Lcsw-R 69 N Ave Pleasant Valley, NY 12569 (845) 505-9975 Languages: English

#### Scott, Sondra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Sondra L Scott, Lcsw-R 7 Pine Woods Rd, Suite 3 Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 505-9975 Languages: English

#### Shelkowitz, Russell MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Shingala, Yogesh MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Hindi, Gujarati, French

#### Shingala, Yogesh MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Hindi,
Gujarati, French

#### Shingala, Yogesh MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Hindi,
Gujarati, Spanish, French, Polish

#### Siegel, Steven MSW & 🗗 🗈

Steven Siegel Lcswr 22 Garden St, Suite 4 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 617-5130 Languages: English

#### Smith, Katherine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 2510 Us-44, Suite F Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178 Languages: English

#### Sniffen, Joy MSW & 🙃 🖺

Joy Sniffen 25 Turkey Run Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 242-2459 Languages: English

#### Solomon, Barbara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Barbara Solomon, Csw-R 288 W Market St Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-6800 Languages: English

#### Spiro, Diane MSW & 🗗 🛭

Diane Light-Spiro, Lcswr 160 Academy St, #9b Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 474-8659 Languages: English

#### Spittal, Lisa MSW & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC 209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

#### Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Spraker, Christina MSW & 🗗 🛭

Clearwater Counseling Associates Lcsw PLLC 10 Beadart Pl Hyde Park, NY 12538 (518) 709-5259

Languages: English

#### Strack, Sharon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Sharon C Strack Lcswr 11 Raymond Ave, Suite 36 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 430-9658 Languages: English

#### Surval, Miriam MSW & 🙃 🖪

Riverview Psychological Services PC

209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

#### Teamer, Tiffany MSW & 🗗 🛭

Tiffany Teamer 2 Austin Ct Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 206-4046 Languages: English

## Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Thom, William MSW & 🗗 🖺

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 131 Millbrook School Rd Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English, Spanish, Korean

#### Thompson, Carol MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

#### Thompson, Carol MSW & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Gujarati, Polish, French

#### Vasquez, Jose MSW & 🗗 🛭

Jose J Vasquez Csw PC 1285 Us-9, Suite 7 B Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 632-2939

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Verma, Kamlesh MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-3500
Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,
Spanish, French, Gujarati, Polish

#### Weiss, Gordon MSW & 🙃 🛭

Gordon O Weiss 942 Ny-376, Suite 218 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 235-5552 Languages: English

#### Whitton, Anne MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 2510 Us-44, Suite F Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Whitton, Anne MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 2510 Us-44, #10, Suite F Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Williams, Donna MSW & 🗗 🖺

Donna V Williams DBA Inspired Counseling Service 3 Neptune Rd, Suite A19 B Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 462-2619 Languages: English

#### Williams, Robert MSW & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English, Spanish, Gujarati, Polish, French

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

Dutchess			
Providers - cont.	Counselor	Pain Management	
Certified Social Worker - cont.  Williams, Robert MSW & © E  Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 20 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, French  Williams, Robert MSW & © E  Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524	Counselor  Cannon, Barbara MA & © ©  Clearwater Counseling Associates Lcsw PLLC  10 Beadart Pl  Hyde Park, NY 12538  (518) 567-2225  Languages: English  Mullins, Deborah MS & © ©  Deborah Mullins Lmhc PC  11 Raymond Ave, Suite 36  Poughkeepsie, NY 12603  (914) 557-4088  Languages: English	Jindal, Surinder MD © & 🙃 🖺 Surinder P Jindal, Md 66 Middlebush Rd, Suite 304 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 896-6969 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English Subspecialty: Neurology  Psychiatry  Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD ② & 🙃 🖺 Westchester Medical Center	
(845) 485-9098 Languages: English, French  Witt, Lenore MSW & © © Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English  Zayani, Mary MSW & © © Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English	Raffaelli, Kimberly MA & © E Kimberly Raffaelli DBA Legacy Mental Health Counseling 1133 State Rte 55 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 232-0703 Languages: English  Rodriguez, Tammy MA © E Tammy Kayson Rodriguez 1076 Main St, Suite 206 Fishkill, NY 12524 (914) 420-1678 Languages: English, Spanish  Zaiter, Madelline MS & © E Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.	Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Hebrew Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)  Ahmad, Moeed MD & ©  Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center	
Clinical Social Worker  Hibbs, Johannah MSW & 🗗  Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health 1869 Brentwood Rd Amityville, NY 11701 (631) 416-5480 Languages: English, Spanish	514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, Spanish	Long Island Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu	

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont. Psychiatry - cont.

#### Ahmad, Moeed MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical

Westchester County Medical Center

Long Island Jewish Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Urdu

#### Akhtar, Naheed MD ⊘ 🙃 🛭

Hamlet Medical Practice PLLC 8 Garden St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 444-0650 Languages: English, Urdu

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🗟

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 896-0736 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Mair

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Drive, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0736 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Baez, Susan NP & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Baez, Susan NP & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 20 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Baez, Susan NP & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Gujarati, Polish, French

#### Baharani, Reena MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Baharani, Reena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 9 Livingston St, Suite 4s Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6654 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6654 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD ⊘ & 🗗 Health Quest Medical Practice, PC

200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-8784 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry - cont.

#### Bartell, Abraham MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(914) 493-7000 Languages: English

#### Cohen, Hershenta MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Dyson Center** 45 Reade Pl. 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Cohen, Hershenta MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex

Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Deaton, Rodney MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 102 Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 876-3003

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Deaton, Rodney MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

**Dyson Center** 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Deen, Raafay DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Depoo, Deowchand MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Depoo, Deowchand MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.

798 Us-9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384

Languages: English, French Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Dickstein, Steven MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Didario, Marie DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

**Dyson Center** 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

#### Didario, Marie DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-3888

Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

#### Dudas, Melissa DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Dudas, Melissa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 240

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 278-5582

Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry - cont.

#### Dyckman, Jonathan NP & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 2510 Us-44, Suite F Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178

Languages: English

#### Fogel, Adam DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3001 Languages: English

#### Fogel, Adam DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Foote, Rochelle NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

#### Freiman, Christina NP & 🙃 🖪

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Languages: English

#### Gandra, Babuji MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Gandra, Babuji MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Garofalo, Matthew MD & € 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-1149 Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

#### Gauvin, Jean MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Medicine)

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Gellman, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-1149 Languages: English

#### Gold, Julie NP & ⊕ 🛭

Julie Gold, Pmhnp 316 Titusville Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (718) 926-5522

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Goring-Britton, Faith NP & 🗗 🛚

Faith H Goring-Britton 1076 E Main St, #204 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 913-8823 Languages: English

#### Gupiteo, Krizia DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Languages: English

#### Heh, Chen-Wen MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English Subspecialty: Geriatric Psychiatry

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### Psychiatry - cont.

#### Hoben, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Hobson, Fran NP & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 454-8500

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Hobson, Fran NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545

Languages: English

#### James, Tanya NP & 🙃 🗟

Sun River Health Inc 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 Languages: English

#### James, Tanya NP & € 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990

Languages: English

## James, Tanya NP & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health Inc 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 Languages: English

#### Khalil, Hani NP & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098

Languages: English, Arabic, French

#### Khalil, Hani NP & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Arabic,
Spanish, Gujarati, French, Polish

#### Khalil, Hani NP & 🙃 🛭

Poughkeepsie Mental Health Clinic 230 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-2703

Languages: English, Arabic

#### Khan, Tabassum MD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3506 Languages: English, Punjabi, Persian, Urdu, Pashto; pushto.

French, Gujarati

#### Kipping, Travis MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

P.c.
21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-6654
St. Luke's Cornwall
Hospital/Newburgh
Languages: English

#### Lala, Catherine NP & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-3500
Languages: English

#### Lala, Catherine NP & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

#### Lala, Catherine NP & 🙃 🗈

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

#### Lee, Sol MD Ø & 🙃 🛚

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Danbury Hospital Languages: English, Korean

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

#### Psychiatry - cont.

#### Lee, Sol MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572

(845) 871-3888 Danbury Hospital

Languages: English, Korean

#### Lefay, Sydney DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-4235 Northern Dutchess Hospital Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

#### Lefay, Sydney DO 🛭 🕏 🗈

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Northern Dutchess Hospital Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital Languages: English

#### Markarian, Marylinn MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 486-6654 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

Subspecialty: Addiction Psychiatry

#### Markarian, Marylinn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Addiction Psychiatry

#### Mcgregor, Victor NP & € 🗟

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384
Languages: English, French,

Afrikaans

#### Mcgregor, Victor NP & € 🗟

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-3500
Languages: English, French,
Afrikaans, Gujarati, Spanish, Polish

#### Mitchell, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Kingston Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Munoz, Maura MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

## Ocasio-Hampton, Jeannie NP & 🙃

Hampton Health Family Np PLLC 695 Dutchess Turnpike, Suite 103 Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 337-1333

Languages: English

#### Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 3 Summit Ct Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1500 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Neurology

#### Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD 🕢 & 🙃 🛭

Central Orange Physician Services 10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Oreilly, James DO & 🗗 🖪

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont. Psychiatry - cont.

#### Paporto, Laurel NP & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Polish, Gujarati, French

#### Paporto, Laurel NP & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, French

#### Paporto, Laurel NP & 🗗 🛚

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

#### Pellerin, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

P.c. 6511 Spring Brook Ave, Wound Care Annex Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 871-3888 Languages: English

Nuvance Health Medical Practice,

#### Perkins, Susan NP & 🗗 🛭

Psychiatry Counseling Services PLLC 2345 Ny-52, Suite F Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 476-1387 Languages: English

### Rathore, Varinder MD & 🙃 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC

159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3500 Languages: English, Hindi, Arabic Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Rathore, Varinder MD & 🗗 🖺

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Regan, John NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Regan, John NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Regan, John NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Reiss, Wendy NP & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Rivas, Osiris MD & 🗗 🖺

Southern Dutchess Behavioral Group 1285 Us-9 Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 632-2939 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rivas, Osiris MD & 🗗 🖺

Osiris H. Rivas, Md PC 1285 Us-9, Suite 7b Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 632-2969 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rodriguez, Jose NP & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry - cont.

#### Rodriguez, Jose NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 471-3545

Languages: English

#### Schefflan, Ruth NP & 🗗 🛭

Ruth C Schefflan 352 Salisbury Turnpike Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-4103 Languages: English

#### Schuchman, Mark MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Dyson Center 45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Sheth, Snehal MD & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-2384

Languages: English, French

#### Sheth, Snehal MD & 🗗 🖺

Languages: English

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3506

#### Siebold, Judi NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

#### Siebold, Judi NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, Floor 2 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Arabic

#### Siebold, Judi NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 209 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English

#### Sikora, Inkeong NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 21 Old Main St, Suite 208 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Korean

#### Sikora, Inkeong NP & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English, Korean,

Spanish

### Sikora, Inkeong NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 159 Barnegat Rd, 2nd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Korean

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, French

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9
Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, French

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry - cont.

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🗗 🛚

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, Spanish,
Polish, Gujarati, French

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Singh, Sukhminder MD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, Fr. Brinn Center Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Smith, Richard DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖪

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Smith, Richard DO ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Speicher, Julia MD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,
Polish, Gujarati, French
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Stancov, Diana MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Romanian

#### Stancov, Diana MD 🛛 & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Romanian, Spanish

#### Swanson, Nadia NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Swanson, Nadia NP & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Tallman, Jason NP & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Tallman, Jason NP & 🙃 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry - cont.

#### Timm, Jessica NP & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Towey, Eldene MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Lutheran Medical Center Languages: English

#### Varda, Melissa NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-1149

Languages: English

#### Vella, Rosemary NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

### Vengrin, Jana NP & 🙃 🛭

Jana Vengrin 7875 Albany Post Rd Red Hook, NY 12571 (845) 758-8101 Languages: English

#### Verma, Deepali MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Medical Associates Of The Hudson Valley PC 29 Fox St, Suite 200 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 338-7140 Languages: English, Spanish,

German

#### Whitlock, Charles NP & € 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Languages: English

#### Wiediger, Carol NP & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

Languages: English

(845) 454-8500

#### Yermak, Yelena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 483-6299 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Yermak, Yelena MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-9300 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### **Psychiatry & Neurology**

#### Klein, Nadav MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Languages: English

#### Klein. Nadav MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

#### Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6500 Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu, Hindi Subspecialty: Neurology

#### Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100

21 Reade PI, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922

Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu

Subspecialty: Neurology

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont.

## Psychiatry & Neurology - cont.

#### Kumar, Keerthana MD & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001

Languages: English, Spanish,

Tamil, Telugu

Subspecialty: Neurology

### Soudan, Majd MD & 🗗 🛚

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

21 Reade Pl, Suite 1100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Languages: English

### **Psychology**

#### Ashburn Jr, John PHD & 🗗 🛭

John Raymond Ashburn Jr. Phd 2345 Ny-52, Suite F Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 629-0034 Languages: English

#### Barker, Gregory PHD & 🗗 🛭

Gregory B Barker DBA Gregory B Barker Phd 18-20 E Market St Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 758-8477 Languages: English

#### Barkstrom, Scott PHD & 🕫 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Barkstrom, Scott PHD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Barkstrom, Scott PHD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 4 Roosevelt Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Barkstrom, Scott PHD & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Eggleston, Jeremy PHD & 🙃 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178 Languages: English

#### Elbel, Jacqueline PHD & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 768-3178 Languages: English

#### Field, Ronald PHD & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

209 Old Rte 9, Suite 5 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 875-7133

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Fischer, Bente PSYD & 🙃 🖺

Bente K Fischer, Psyd 24 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 518-2582 Languages: English

#### Glatt, Kenneth PHD @ 2

Kenneth M Glatt, Phd, Abpp 6 Spur Way Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 462-5050 Languages: English

## **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

## Providers - cont. Psychology - cont.

## Goff, Janet PSYD & € 🗗

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Goff, Janet PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Goff, Janet PSYD & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Goff, Janet PSYD & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 4 Roosevelt Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

## Hansen, David PHD 🙃 🛭

David M Hansen Phd 37 Fairmont Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-1171 Languages: English

#### Hill, Jacqueline PHD & 🗗 🛭

The Grand At River Valley 140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Hill, Jacqueline PHD & 🙃 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 37 S Mesier Ave Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Koeber, Nancy PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Nancy J. Koeber, Psyd 12 N Chestnut St Beacon, NY 12508 (312) 320-0507 Languages: English

## Laine-Formisano, Jennica PSYD & ⊕ 🖸

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Psychol 2510 Us-44, Suite 10 Salt Point, NY 12578 (845) 605-1339 Languages: English

#### Lamothe, John PHD & 🗗 🛭

John Edward Lamothe Phd PC 124 Dakota Dr Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 227-6918 Languages: English

#### Lamothe, John PHD & 🙃 🛭

John Edward Lamothe Phd PC 12 Davis Ave, Suite 2n Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-8175 Languages: English

#### Lapidus, Shirley PHD & 🙃 🛭

Shirley M. Lapidus,phd 115 College Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 452-0066 Languages: English, Hebrew

#### Lee, David PHD & 🗗 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c. 22 Robert R Kasin Way

Beacon, NY 12508 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Lewis, Diane PHD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 514 W Haight Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 485-3500 Languages: English, Spanish, Polish, Gujarati, French

#### Lewis, Diane PHD & 🙃 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098

Languages: English, French

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Providers - cont.

### Psychology - cont.

### Lord, Joel PHD & 🗗 🛭

Kb Forensics 80 Washington St, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 867-4926

Languages: English, French,

Spanish

### Luttinger, Hilary PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

### Luttinger, Hilary PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

100 Franklin St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Luttinger, Hilary PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Hilary Luttinger Psyd 1131 State Rte 55, Suite 1d Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 913-5513 Languages: English

### Mauro, Cristina PHD & 🗗 🖺

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

9 Reservoir Rd Pawling, NY 12564 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Mauro, Cristina PHD & 🙃 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

100 Franklin St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Mauro, Cristina PHD & 🙃 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

### Montalto, Maryjane PSYD & 🗗 🛚

Mary Jane Montalto 18 E Market St, Box 134 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-1241 Languages: English

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🗗 🛭

The Terrances At Brookmeade 54 Brookmeade Dr Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
514 W Haight Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, Spanish,

Languages: English, Spanish, Polish, Gujarati, French

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🗗 🛭

River Valley Care Center Inc 140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 37 S Mesier Ave Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🕫 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc. 798 Us-9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 485-9098 Languages: English, French

### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Spectrum Behavioral Management Services, Inc.
20 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 485-9098
Languages: English, French

#### Mundra, Ajit PSYD & 🙃 🖪

Elant At Fishkill 22 Robert R Kasin Way Beacon, NY 12508 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Dutchess**

### Providers - cont. Psychology - cont.

### Petzolt, Nicole PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

9 Reservoir Rd Pawling, NY 12564 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Rosan, Peter MA & 🙃 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 37 S Mesier Ave Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Rosenthal, Salina PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Salina Rosenthal Psyd 72 Gold Rd Stormville, NY 12582 (845) 202-3401 Languages: English

### Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD & 🙃 🗈

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD & 🗗 🗈

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 4 Roosevelt Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Schweitzer, Frances PHD & & 2

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

9 Reservoir Rd Pawling, NY 12564 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

### Skamai, Anne PHD & 🙃 🛭

Anne Skamai, Phd 187 E Market St, Suite 145 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 334-3680 Languages: English

### Smoller, Andreas PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Smoller, Andreas PSYD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd, 4 Roosevelt Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Smoller, Andreas PSYD & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 431-8287 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### Smoller, Andreas PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Regional Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

See feeling guide on page 1
Drovidors cont
Providers - cont. Psychology - cont.
Tankersley, Sherry PHD & € ☐ Integral Psychology Circle PC
6565 Spring Brook Ave, Suite 5
Rhinebeck, NY 12572
(845) 516-4364 Languages: English
Languages. Linguisii
Tankersley, Sherry PHD & 🙃 🗈
Kb Forensics
80 Washington St, Suite 305 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 867-4926
Languages: English, French,
Spanish
Warner, Matthew PHD & ⊕ 🗈
Matthew L Warner
2 Summit Ct, Suite 204 Fishkill, NY 12524
(347) 661-0502
Languages: English
Wong, Christina PHD & ⊕ 🗓
Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physician Services PC
19 Baker Ave, Suite 301
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Neurology

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### **Facilities**

### Assertive Community Treatment

(Act)

### Access: Supports For Living Inc &

0 🛭

27 Matthews St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1516 Languages: English

### Home & Community Based

**Services** 

### Regional Economic Community Action Program Inc & 🙃 🗈

127 Hickory Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-4610 Languages: English

### Mental Health Outpatient Non-Residential Services

#### Abbott House & € 🗟

100 Commerce Dr New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 591-7300 Languages: English

### Access Supports For Living, Inc. &

**6** 🖸

21 Grand St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 692-4454 Languages: English

### Access: Supports For Living Inc &

**6** 🖸

21-23 Grand St Newburgh, NY 12550 (888) 750-2266 Languages: English

### Access: Supports For Living Inc & ⊕ 🗓

16 Union St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-5556 Languages: English

### Catholic Charities Of Orange, Sullivan & Ulster & ⊕ 🛭

17-19 Sussex St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-6344 Languages: English

### Catholic Charities Of Orange, Sullivan & Ulster & ⊕ 🛚

4 Harriman Drive Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 469-2844 Languages: English

### Cholim Inc, Bikur 🙃 🛭

845 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-5252 Languages: English

### Orange County Department Of Mental Health & ⊕ 🗈

141 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 568-5260 Languages: English

### Orange County Department Of Mental Health & ⊕ 🗈

146 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-1456 Languages: English

### Mental Health Residential Non-Inpatient Services

Access: Supports For Living Inc & ⊕ 🛚

131 Brooks Ave Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-4406 Languages: English

### **Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)**

### Act In Orange County & 🙃 🛭

Act In Orange County 45 Ashley Ave, Schmitz Building, D Wing Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 326-8073

(845) 326-8073 Languages: English

### Middletown Mental Health Clinic (SATELLITE) & ⊕ 🖺

Middletown Mental Health Clinic (SATELLITE) 45 Ashley Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-6686 Languages: English

### Newburgh Mental Health Clinic & ⊕ 🗈

Newburgh Mental Health Clinic 280 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-7326 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

# Facilities - cont. Omh-Operated Psychiatric Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient Services

### Mid-Hudson Forensic Psychiatric Center & ⊕ 🖸

Mid-Hudson Forensic Psychiatric Center 2834 Ny-17m New Hampton, NY 10958 (845) 374-8700 Languages: English

### Rehabilitation Support Services, In & ♥ 🗓

30 Matthews St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 615-9019 Languages: English

### Personalized Recovery Oriented Services (Pros)

### Access: Supports For Living Inc & ⊕ □

67 Windsor Hwy New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-6850 Languages: English

### Providers Addiction Psychiatry

#### Branche, Judith MD & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 3 Commercial Pl Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 220-2146 Languages: English, Spanish

Subspecialty: Internal Medicine

### Orange Applied Behavioral Analysis

### Basch, Rivka ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Borner, Tara ABA & 🙃 🗟

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Bruckman, Florence MS & 🙃 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Bruckman, Florence MS & 🙃 🖺

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Casper, Jeannine ABA & 🙃 🗈

Monsey Licensed Behavior Analyst Services PLLC 110 Crystal Run Rd, #14 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 327-7111 Languages: English

### Dror, Aviva ABA & 🙃 🖸

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Dror, Aviva ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Drouin, Mia ABA & 🙃 🗟

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Drouin, Mia ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Feldstein, Dina ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

#### Feldstein, Dina ABA & 🗗 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Filippone, Concetta ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis cont.

### Finkel, Chana ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Finkel, Chana ABA & 🙃 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Friedman, Hannah ABA & 🙃 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish

### Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Gal, Belinda ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Gavilla, Brenda MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish

### Gaz, Rivka MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Gewirtz, Nechama MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Gewirtz, Nechama MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Ginty, Loren MA & 🙃 🖸

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Ginty, Loren MA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Gold, Chaya ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Gold, Chaya ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Goldfarb, Rachael ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Goldfarb, Rachael ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Goldstein, Rena ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis cont.

### Gonzalez, Ashley MA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Sign-Language

### Gonzalez, Ashley MA & 🗗 🖺

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Sign-Language, Yiddish

### Gossou, Komlantse PHD & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Gossou, Komlantse PHD & 🗗 🖺

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Greene, Rachel ABA & € 🗟

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Greene, Rachel ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Harrison, Kiyah ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Justman, Shany MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Justman, Shany MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

#### Klein. Nechie ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Klein, Nechie ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Korra, Violeta ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Kozak, Jessica PHD & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Kozak, Jessica PHD & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Kruger, Pearl ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

#### Kruger, Pearl ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Larrabee, Daniel ABA & 🙃 🗈

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis - cont.

### Larrabee, Daniel ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Lau, Christie ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Lau, Christie ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Laufer, Rivkah ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Lazar, Gitti MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Leibowitz, Tova ABA & 🗗 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Lesin, Hindy MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Lesin, Hindy MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Linares, Katherine MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish

### Linares, Katherine MS & 🗗 🛚

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lundy, Helen ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Marketta, Hilary MS & **⊕** 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Marketta, Hilary MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Mckenzie, Marsha MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Mckenzie, Marsha MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Meisels, Josef ABA & 🙃 🖺

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Mernick, Tzipora MS & € 🗟

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis - cont.

### Minzer, Efroim MS & 🗗 🖺

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Minzer, Efroim MS & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Mizrahi, Albert ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Mutzen, Henna ABA & 🗗 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Neuner, Stephanie ABA & 🙃 🛭

Monsey Licensed Behavior Analyst Services PLLC 110 Crystal Run Rd, #14 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 327-7111

Languages: English

### Neustadt, Yehuda MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Oppman, Gabriel MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Pelberg, Rochel ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Pelberg, Rochel ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Persaud, Deviena ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

#### Rafati, Firas ABA & 🙃 🖺

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Rafati, Firas ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Ray, Esther ABA & 🙃 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

### Rifice, Samantha MA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Rifice, Samantha MA & @ 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Rothenberg, Jonathan ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA & ⊕ 🗈

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis cont.

### San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA & ⊕ 🛚

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Schelin, Leif ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Schwimmer, Abraham ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Shanowitz, Miriam ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Shaw, Jaclyn ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Shaw, Jaclyn ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Steinmetz, Aviva MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Sung, Ju Yun ABA & 🙃 🗟

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Korean

### Sung, Ju Yun ABA & 🙃 🗟

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Korean, Yiddish

### Sutton, Milo ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Trieger, Yaakov MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

### Vasquez, Maryann ABA & 🗗 🛚

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Vasquez, Maryann ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish

#### Vinitsky, Dina MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Vinitsky, Dina MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

## Providers - cont. Applied Behavioral Analysis cont.

### Wahba, Jeanette MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Warner, Lauren MS & 🙃 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Warner, Lauren MS & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Weiss, Abraham ABA & 🗗 🖺

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Yiddish

### Weiss, Abraham ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Welcher, Laura Courtney ABA & 🙃

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Yiddish

### Welcher, Laura Courtney ABA & 🙃

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English

### Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 105 Schunnemunk Rd, Suite 112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000 Languages: English, Chinese, Yiddish

#### Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA & 🗗 🛭

Master Faster Inc 10 Lemberg Ct, #006 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 477-5000

Languages: English, Chinese

### **Certified Social Worker**

### Abraham, Melissa MSW & 🗗 🖺

Melissa A Abraham 9 Willow Ln Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (845) 489-6312 Languages: English

### Abraham, Melissa MSW & 🗗 🛭

Melissa A Abraham 557 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 489-6312 Languages: English

### Aguirre Guerrero, Kayla MSW & 🙃

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP
10 Weathervane Dr
Washingtonville, NY 10992
(845) 496-5491
Languages: English, Spanish

### Anderson, Ingrid MSW & 🗗 🛭

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP 400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW & • •

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW &

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW &

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW & ⊕ 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW & ⊕ 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW & ⊕ 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW &

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Bachenheimer, Barry MSW & 🙃 🗈

Barry Bachenheimer Lcsw PLLC DBA New Visions Psychotherapy A 5 Fair Lawn Dr Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-6029

Languages: English

### Bachenheimer, Barry MSW & 🕫 🗈

Barry Bachenheimer Lcsw PLLC DBA New Visions Psychotherapy A 12 Judson Ln Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (845) 496-6029

Languages: English

### Banker, Maryellen MSW & 🙃 🛭

Maryellen Banker 410 Gidney Ave, #3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5072 Languages: English

### Barao, Rosemary MSW & 🙃 🗈

A Counseling Service 20 Virginia Ave Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Barboe, Erin MSW & 🗗 🖺

Erin Barboe Lcsw-R 40 Grove St, Suite 104 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-0650 Languages: English

### Batista, Lenndy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Batista, Lenndy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Batista, Lenndy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & € 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Baxter, Lori MSW & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Baxter, Lori MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Baxter, Lori MSW & € 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

### Belfiore, Richard MSW & 🗗 🖺

Richard Belfiore 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 805-7656 Languages: English

### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Bello, Nancy MSW & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Benson, Christine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Bera, Lynda MSW & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Berger, Malky MSW & @ 🖺

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

Berger, Malky MSW & ⊕ ☑ Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

### Bleiwas, Randolph MSW & 🗗 🛭

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2642 Languages: English, Korean

### Bove, Liza MSW & 🙃 🖺

Liza M Bove 2002 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 551-8772 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Bridgette A. Simmons Lcsw PC DBA Cross The Bridge Counseling 41 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940

Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5789

Languages: English, Spanish

### Brown, Loucricia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900

Languages: English

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🖺

Languages: English

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100 Languages: English

### Caicedo, Yaritza MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Campanaro, David MSW & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 2b Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English

### Campanaro, David MSW & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Medical PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English

### Campanaro, David MSW & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical PC 19 Laurel Ave, # Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 Languages: English

### Castillo, Catherin MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Castillo, Catherin MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English, Spanish

### Castillo, Catherin MSW & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Castillo, Catherin MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Castillo, Catherin MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2273 Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Castillo, Catherin MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Chaparro, Julissa MSW & 🗗 🛭

Angela A Perez, Lcsw DBA Aspire To Wellness Behavioral Healt 263 Nv-17k. Suite 107a Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 200-9230

Languages: English, Spanish

### Clark, Claudia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 239-4541 Languages: English

### Collins, Pamela MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Crapanzano, Sandra MSW & 🙃 🗟

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 10 Weathervane Dr, Suite 202 Washingtonville. NY 10992 (845) 496-5437 Languages: English, Italian

### Second Chance Counseling PLLC

Criss, Andrea MSW & 🙃 🛭

480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 239-4541 Languages: English

### Cunningham, Pamela MSW & 🙃 🛭

East Orange Psychiatric Associates ΗP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Curwood, Rosemary MSW & 🗗 🖺

Rosemary Curwood, Lcsw-R 40 Grove St. Suite 104 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-0650 Languages: English

### Cuzo, Mary MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mary Cuzo Lcsw-R 76 Boniface Dr Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 258-8746 Languages: English

### Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW & <del>6</del> 🛭

A Counseling Service 20 Virginia Ave Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372

Languages: English, Spanish

### Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW & **6** 🛭

A Counseling Service 1 Stage Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372 Languages: English

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-6569 Languages: English, Spanish

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Dejesus, Patricia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Dennehy, Christopher MSW & 🗗 🗈

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW & 🙃 🛭

Vitality Physicians Group Practice

3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

### Doderer, Eleanor MSW & 🗗 🖺

Vitality Physicians Group Practice PC

3125 Rte 9w. Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998

Languages: English, Spanish

### Dones, Charlene MSW & 🗗 🛭

Charlene Dones, Lcsw, PLLC 210 E Main St, Suite 109 And 110 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 288-1478

Languages: English, Spanish

### Donley, Carolyn MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carolyn Donley Lcsw-R 191 Crawford St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 609-7380 Languages: English

### Driscoll, Christy BS & € 🗟

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Edison, Emily MSW & 🗗 🖺

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Eisenberg, Farrell MSW & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Center For Development 1124 Ny-94, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 458-4558 Languages: English

### Eisenberg, Farrell MSW & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Psychological & Developmental Services PC DBA 5 Corporate Drive, Suite 100 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-4557

Languages: English

### Fallot, Leah MSW & 🙃 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w

New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🖪

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Flores, Cynthia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Forbes, Vicki MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Fotovich, Lori MSW & 🙃 🗟

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816 Languages: English, Spanish

### Fuller, Carrie MSW & 🗗 🖺

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816 Languages: English, Spanish

### Gallwey, Sheriffa MSW & 🙃 🛭

Sheriffa Gallwey 55 Main St, Suite 6 Goshen, NY 10924 (646) 713-4158 Languages: English

### Gil, Cathi MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Gil, Cathi MSW & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English, Spanish

### Gil, Cathi MSW & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gil, Cathi MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Gil, Cathi MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Gil, Cathi MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Gilliam, Shurayer MSW & & 🗟

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Graham, Andrea MSW & 🗗 🛭

Andrea Graham 1607 Route 300, Suite 115 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 320-5942 Languages: English

### Hansel, Jami MSW & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 785 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (914) 493-2181 Languages: English

### Hansel, Jami MSW & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 745 Ny-17m, Suite 201 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-9449 Languages: English

### Harris, Margo MSW 🙃 🛭

Margo Harris Lcsw 21 Willow Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-4732 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008

Languages: English

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Languages: English

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

### Higdon, Tania MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English

### Hill, Dorothy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Dorothy Hill 120 Dogwood Ln Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-8571 Languages: English

### Holness, Tricia MSW & 🗗 🖺

Divine Counseling And Wellness Inc.

5020 Rte 9w. Suite 104 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 237-2862 Languages: English

### Holness, Tricia MSW 🙃 🛭

Divine Counseling And Wellness Inc.

131 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 237-2862 Languages: English

#### Hoti, Kristina MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### lvy, Atiyana MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Ivy, Atiyana MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Ivy, Atiyana MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Ivy, Atiyana MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Ivy, Ativana MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Ivy, Atiyana MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ivy, Atiyana MSW & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Jones, Brenda MSW & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900

Languages: English

### Jordan, Keith MSW & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

Kaiser, Virginia MSW & 🗗 🛭

Dr. Virginia T Kaiser, Lcsw 12 Woodlands Dr Tuxedo Park, NY 10987 (845) 753-5369 Languages: English

### Kavanagh, Desiree MSW & 🗗 🛭

Desiree Lobianco Kavanagh 84 Old Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-3022 Languages: English

### Kavanagh, Desiree MSW & 🗗 🛭

Desiree Lobianco Kavanagh 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 781-6135 Languages: English

### Kavanagh, Desiree MSW & 🙃 🛭

Desiree Lobianco Kavanagh 550 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 4 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 781-6135 Languages: English

### Keller, Wendy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Kunkel, Heather MSW & 🗗 🛭

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2642 Languages: English

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2273 Languages: English, Spanish

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Larrosa, Lucky MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Lee, Gay MSW & 🙃 🛭

Gay Lee, Lcsw-R 450 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-1588 Languages: English

#### Lefevre, Emnine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Lelah, Mark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mark Lelah Lcsw DBA Pine Bush Counseling 76 Boniface Dr, Suite #8 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-6974 Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Lemaire, Darline MSW & 🗗 🛭

Angela A Perez, Lcsw DBA Aspire To Wellness Behavioral Healt 263 Ny-17k, Suite 107a Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 200-9230

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lo Bianco, Paul MSW & 🗗 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 10 Weathervane Dr, Suite 202 Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-5437

Languages: English

### Long, Sakinah MSW & 🗗 🖺

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Lopera, Andrea MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lopera, Andrea MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lopera, Andrea MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English, Spanish

### Lovell, Leonora MS & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Lustig, Esther MSW & 🗗 🛚

Esther N Lustig PC 32 Catskill High Rail Monroe, NY 10950 (917) 209-9347

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Lustig, Esther MSW & 🙃 🛭

Ahivim Inc. 6 Mountain Rd, Suite 204 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-7000 Languages: English, Yiddish, Hebrew

### Manza, Michael MSW & 🗗 🛭

Michael Manza 9 Windsor Ln Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-5614 Languages: English

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW &

0

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & $\bullet$ $\blacksquare$

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW &

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & $\Theta$ $\Theta$

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & ⊕ □

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759

Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### **Providers - cont.**

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & ⊕ 🖟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW & ⊕ 🖟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English, Spanish

### Mcvey, Susan MSW & 🗗 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Melcer, Caroline MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Mendelson, Leah MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Merritts-Carr, Tanya MSW & 🗗 🛭

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Meyers, Leaisha MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Molina, Jasmarie MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

#### Morales, Denise MSW & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Morales, Denise MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Morales, Denise MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

### Moranz, Lisa MSW & 🙃 🛭

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2642 Languages: English

### Morehead, Janine MSW & 🙃 🛭

Angela A Perez, Lcsw DBA Aspire To Wellness Behavioral Healt 263 Ny-17k, Suite 107a Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 200-9230

Languages: English, Spanish

### Moss, Alan MSW & 🗗 🖺

Windsor Counseling East 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-6888

Languages: English, Spanish

### Murphy, Steven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Steven J. Murphy, Ph.d, Csw 419 E Main St, Suite 103 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-3755 Languages: English

### Murray, Brian MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Murray, Brian MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

### Murray, Brian MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Murray, Brian MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Murray, Brian MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Neuman, Mordechai MSW & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

#### Neuman, Mordechai MSW & 🙃 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299 Languages: English

### Oconnell-Duffy, Margaret MSW & ⊕ 🛚

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Oconnor, Marian MSW & 🗗 🛭

Marian Oconnor Csw 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-6048 Languages: English

### Oconnor, Roseann MSW & 🗗 🛭

Bridgette A. Simmons Lcsw PC DBA Cross The Bridge Counseling 41 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5789 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ocskay, Elizabeth MSW & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2990 Languages: English, French, German

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Ogorman, Lara MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Oliphant, William MSW &

William Oliphant DBA Orange County Center For Family LLC 1787 Ny-17m Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-6442 Languages: English

### Orsi, Regina MSW & 🙃 🛭

Regina Ann Orsi DBA Synergy Of Spirit Inc 4 Main St Chester, NY 10918 (845) 342-2993 Languages: English

### Ortiz, Jasmine MSW & 🙃 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Pacos, Mary MSW 🙃 🛭

Prism Psychotherapy Lcsw PC 17 Main St, Suite 2 Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 656-2606 Languages: English

### Palmer, Kimberly MSW & 🗗 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 10 Weathervane Dr, Suite 202 Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 634-7900 Languages: English

### Patton, Angelina MSW & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Center For Development 1124 Ny-94, Suite 201 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 787-1350 Languages: English

#### Paul, Diana MSW & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Perran, Ellen MSW & 🗗 🛭

Ellen Perran 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-0482 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Picciano, Emma MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2273

Languages: English

### Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Windsor Counseling East 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-6888

Languages: English, Spanish

### Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (718) 215-2208

Languages: English, Spanish

### Ramnani, Mignyetta MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mignyetta C Ramnani 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 489-1908 Languages: English

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806

Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis. NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English, Spanish

### Rivera, Sandy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Roche, Diana MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 239-4451

Languages: English, Spanish

### Rubin, Lauren MSW & 🙃 🖺

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 741-8810 Languages: English

### Saderholm, Gail MSW & 🗗 🗈

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 741-8810 Languages: English

### Salvatore, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Center For Development 1124 Ny-94, Suite 201

New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 458-4558 Languages: English

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW £ <del>6</del> ₽

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW £ <del>6</del> ₽

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW & <del>6</del> ₽

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW **€** 🔒 🗗

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW **€** 🔒 🗗

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sanborn, Marian MSW & 🗗 🛭

Mariam S. Sanborn Lcsw, Casac, **PLLC** 136 Jersey Ave Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 328-0133 Languages: English

### Santora, Debra MSW & 🗗 🖺

Debra Santora Lcsw PC 316 Titusville Rd Montgomery, NY 12549 (914) 450-9474 Languages: English

### Savino, Perry MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English, Russian,

Spanish

### Scheck, Julianne MSW & 🗗 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Schloss, Shaniqua MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008

Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Seelig, Sharon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Jeffrey M Rubin DBA Rubin Psychological Services PC 320 Robinson Ave, Suite 201-A Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-2540

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sellet, Robyn MSW & 🙃 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Shkreli, Whitney MSW & 🙃 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 10 Weathervane Dr Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-1025 Languages: English

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Shoulars, Heaven MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Avn Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Simon, Joel MSW & 🙃 🖺

Joel K Simon 7 Ivy Ln Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-7106 Languages: English

### Sloma, Robin MSW & 🗗 🗈

A Place To Heal Inc. 120 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 986-0298 Languages: English

### Sosler, Kari MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Certified Social Worker - cont.

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Soulia, Clark MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Spencer, Debra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 239-4541 Languages: English

### Spitz, Jeffrey MSW & 🗗 🛭

Restorative Masnagement Corp. 7 Railrd Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5941 Languages: English

### Spitz, Jeffrey MSW & 🗗 🛭

Restorative Masnagement Corp. 123 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-7576 Languages: English

### Spitz, Jeffrey MSW & 🗗 🛭

Restorative Masnagement Corp. 172 Liberty St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-5783 Languages: English

### Staffanell, Nora MSW & 🗗 🖺

Nora Staffanell 13 Orchard Terrace Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-9097 Languages: English

### Stoddard, Christina MSW & 🗗 🛭

Angela A Perez, Lcsw DBA Aspire To Wellness Behavioral Healt 263 Ny-17k, Suite 107a Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 200-9230

### Languages: English, Spanish

### Suggs-Brown, Samantha MSW & ⊕ 🖪

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 239-4541 Languages: English

#### Sukhai, Sheena MSW & 🗗 🖺

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

### Sullivan, Richard MSW & 🙃 🛭

Languages: English, Spanish

Martin L Ogulnick 410 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5072 Languages: English

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Sullivan, Sandra MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614

Languages: English

### Swift, Gabriella MSW & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Swift, Gabriella MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

### Swift, Gabriella MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Swift, Gabriella MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Languages. English

#### Swift. Gabriella MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100

Languages: English

### Swift, Gabriella MSW & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

#### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Swinea, Damon MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Ticehurst, Melanie MSW & 🗗 🛭

Wendy Keller Lcsw LLC DBA Behavioral Health Services 633 Gidney Ave, Suites 2,4,5,6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-2900 Languages: English

### Torres, Efrain MSW & 🗗 🛭

Otp Change LLC 65 Sunset Ridge Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 637-2775

Languages: English, Spanish

### Torres Orta, Minerva MSW & 🗗 🛭

Minerva Torres Orta 11 Webster Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 476-3358

Languages: English, Spanish

### Toth, George MSW & € 🗟

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP 400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Toth, George MSW & € 🗟

George Toth Lcsw 5 Barnstorm Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 534-2980 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, French

### Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole. French

### Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Haitian-Creole, French

#### Vargas, Jadyn MSW & 🙃 🛭

Angela A Perez, Lcsw DBA Aspire To Wellness Behavioral Healt 263 Ny-17k, Suite 107a Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 200-9230 Languages: English, Spanish

### Varnavides, Corrine MSW & 🙃 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Venzor, Abby MSW & 🗗 🗈

Vitality Physicians Group Practice PC

3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

### Venzor, Abby MSW & 🗗 🛭

Abby Venzor 5020 Rte 9w, Suite 11 Newburgh, NY 12550 (347) 693-3347 Languages: English

### Verge, Kristen MSW & € 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553

1945 162 0016

(845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Villanueva-Cruz, Lourdes MSW & ⊕ 🖫

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Waldo, Beth MSW & 🙃 🛭

Windsor Counseling East 555 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 565-6888

Languages: English, Spanish

### Warren, Jasmine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Second Chance Counseling PLLC 480 Ny-17m Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 341-8008 Languages: English

### Warren, Jasmine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2642 Languages: English

#### Weissman, Barbara MSW & 🗗 🖺

A Counseling Service 20 Virginia Ave Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Weissman, Barbara MSW & 🗗 🛭

A Counseling Service 1 Stage Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372

Languages: English, Spanish

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Williams, Tara MSW & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Winchester-Vega, Michele MSW <u>و</u> 🔂 🔏

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### Winter, Howard MSW & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 17 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Winter, Howard MSW & 🗗 🛭

Monsey Medical, P.c. 8 Lemberg Ct, Suite 003 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 425-2299

Languages: English, Yiddish,

Hebrew

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls. NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 393-6015 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

### Young, Henry MSW & 🕫 🛭

Henry Young 34 N Plank Rd, Suite R - 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 800-1121 Languages: English

### Counselor

### Acosta, Suzanne MA & 🙃 🛭

Step By Step Mental Health Counseling Services PLLC 26 Ny-17k Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 245-0939 Languages: English

### Barton, Kristina MA 🙃 🛭

Kristina Barton 3136 Ny-207 Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (845) 674-6375 Languages: English

### Cassidy-Kramer, Caitlin MA &

Caitlin Cassidy-Greenwald Growth Process Mental Health Couns 367 Windsor Hwy New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 313-7862 Languages: English

#### Dariotis, Eleni MS & 🗗 🖺

Bridgette A. Simmons Lcsw PC DBA Cross The Bridge Counseling 41 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5789 Languages: English, Spanish

### Deutchman, Marley MA & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Psychological & Developmental Services PC DBA 1124 Ny-94, Suite 210 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 787-1323 Languages: English

### Fogler, Jennifer MS & 🗗 🛭

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP 400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NV, 12550

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

### Fred, Sarah MA & 🙃 🛭

At The Crossroads Mhc PC 1662 Ny-300, Suite 131 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 527-6880 Languages: English

### Helpley, Katie MA & € 🖸

Katie Helpley Lmft Rpt 550 Stony Brook Ct, #3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 859-0447 Languages: English

### Kasman, Theresa MS & 🗗 🛭

Theresa Madigan Kasman DBA Summit Counseling 34 Osseo Park Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-5941 Languages: English

### Moragas, Jennifer MS & 🙃 🛭

Jennifer Moragas DBA Fresh Perspectives Mental Health Counse 27 Toleman Rd Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 684-0505 Languages: English

### Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS & **ট** 🗈

Natalie Napolitano-Navarra 27 Roe Ave Cornwall-On-Hudson, NY 12520 (845) 590-3622 Languages: English

### Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS & **ថ** 🛭

A Counseling Service 20 Virginia Ave Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372

Languages: English, Spanish

### Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS

& 🙃 🗈

A Counseling Service 1 Stage Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-7372 Languages: English

#### Nielsen. Louise MA & 🗗 🛭

At The Crossroads Mhc PC 1662 Ny-300, Suite 131 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 527-6880 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

#### Counselor - cont.

### Preziuso, Giulia MA & 🙃 🛭

Defining Moments Mental Health Counseling PLLC 3 Forester Ave, #25 Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 475-8422

Languages: English

### Sefcik, Melinda BS & 🙃 🛭

Vitality Physicians Group Practice PC

3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

### Stimpson, Christopher MS & 🗗 🛭

Integrated Counseling Lcsw PLLC 210 E Main St, Suite 109 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 418-3834 Languages: English

### Stimpson, Christopher MS & 🗗 🛭

Access Supports For Living Inc. 15 Fortune Rd W Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-4454 Languages: English

### Ugalde, Catherine MS & 🙃 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w

New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

### White, Sarah MA & 🗗 🛭

Sarah J White DBA Sarah Jean White Lmhc 305 Main St, Suite 1 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 820-3512 Languages: English

### White, Sarah MA & ⊕ 🛭

Sarah J White DBA Sarah Jean White Lmhc 2002 Ny-17m, Suite 1 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 820-3512 Languages: English

### **Psychiatry**

### Afful. Charles MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

### Afful, Charles MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry & Neuro-

logy

### Akerele, Evaristo MD ⊗ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Pavilion 75 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7800

Languages: English, Spanish,

French

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Akerele, Evaristo MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English, Spanish, French Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Al-Tariq, Quazi MD Ø & € 🗟

Quazi Al-Tariq, M.d. D/B/A Mid **Hudson Psych Consultants** 225 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-2573 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Alshalabi, Munther MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English, Arabic

Subspecialty: Neurology

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### Orange

### Providers - cont.

### Psychiatry - cont.

### Alshalabi, Munther MD & 🗗 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774

Languages: English, Arabic Subspecialty: Neurology

### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🙃 🖪

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Aming, Jeanean NP & 🗗 🗈

Northern Medical Group PLLC 313 S William St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-9662 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Asiedu, Mary NP & 🙃 🗈

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 928-2642

Languages: English, Twi

### Ayub, Shahana MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940

(01E) 212 7611

(845) 343-7614

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Ayub, Shahana MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Ayub, Shahana MD 🛭 🗞 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Ayub, Shahana MD ② & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553

(845) 220-3100

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Ayub, Shahana MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Ayub, Shahana MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English, Punjabi, Hindi,

Urdu, Sindhi

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

### Berretta, Amy NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 816-7060 Languages: English

### Berretta, Amy NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 78 Brookside Ave, Suite 143 Chester, NY 10918 (845) 469-2692 Languages: English

### Bliss, Michael DO ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Ezras Choilim Health Center, Inc 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Psychiatry - cont.

### Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP & 0

Bon Secours Health System Medical Group PC 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-3284

Languages: English, French,

Haitian-Creole

### Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP & @

DBA Community Medical Care 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-9979 Languages: English, French,

Languages: English, French,

Haitian-Creole

### Chan, Serena NP & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-5222 Languages: English, Spanish,

Chinese

#### Chan, Serena NP & 🙃 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5222

Languages: English, Spanish,

Chinese

### Cotto, Sylvia NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

### Farooqi, Muhammad MD & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center

Languages: English, Punjabi, Urdu

### Foote, Rochelle NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

### Fulton, Billi-Jo NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Gill, Bhupinder MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Health System
Medical Group PC
160 E Main St
Port Jervis, NY 12771
(845) 858-7000
Catskill Regional Medical Center
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Languages: English
Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction
Medicine)

### Hamilton, Robert NP & 🙃 🖺

PC 3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

Vitality Physicians Group Practice

### Hamilton, Robert NP & 🗗 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Hamilton, Robert NP & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Hoben, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Iloh, Nkiruka MD & 🗗 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Interfaith Medical Center St Barnabas Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont.

### Psychiatry - cont.

### Jarmon, Eric DO & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370 North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English

### Jhaveri, Mukesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Middletown Medical PC 24 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-4677 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Marathi, Gujarati Subspecialty: Neurology

### Kasamba, Joseph NP & 🙃 🛭

Jnk Np In Psychiatry PC 470 Ny-211, Suite 24 Middletown, NY 10940 (347) 336-0582 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Kron, Martin MD ⊘ & 🕫 🗈

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

### Kunz, Richard NP & 🙃 🛭

Vitality Physicians Group Practice PC 3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

### Lang, Mimerose NP & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5222 Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole

### Lang, Mimerose NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 161 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-5222 Languages: English, French, Haitian-Creole

#### Louis, Emmanise NP & 🗗 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7145 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Maginley, Sylvan MD & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 368-5222 Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Maginley, Sylvan MD & ⊕ 🖺

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5222 Garnet Health Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

### Mahato, Bisundev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Nepali

#### Mcdermott, Frank NP & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Mcdermott, Frank NP & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

### **Orange**

### Providers - cont. Psychiatry - cont.

### Mcdermott, Frank NP & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

(845) 220-2074

Languages: English, Spanish

### Mcdermott, Frank NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Mcdermott, Frank NP & 🗗 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

### Mcdermott, Frank NP & € 🖻

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🗓

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & € 🛭

Hugh Mckenzie, Npp 223 S Plank Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 610-5198 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛚

99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

Cornerstone Family Healthcare

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway, Suite 2 & 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-3759 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & ⊕ 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

### Mckenzie, Hugh NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🗈

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

## Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Family Practice

#### Mclane, Jennifer NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

#### Mekontchou, Fabius NP & 🙃 🛚

Vitality Physicians Group Practice

PC

3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St

Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Meshulam, Ryan MD Ø & € 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English, Spanish

# Mikula, Nicole NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2273 Languages: English

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

#### Mikula, Nicole NP & 🙃 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

# Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & € 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100 Languages: English

#### Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP & ⊕ 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Noble, Sheldon MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English

#### Ojo, Kafilat MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Garnet Health Doctor PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Rahmani, Rumana MD 🛛 & 🙃 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Rathore, Varinder MD & 🙃 🖸 Northern Medical Group PLLC

17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Risdell, Hart MD & 🙃 🗈

St Lukes Cornwall Hospital 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

#### Rochman, Todd MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

East Orange Psychiatric Associates

LLP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 290 Brdway

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-3100

Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-7614 Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000

Languages: English

#### Rossi, David NP & 🙃 🛭

Beacon Place 583 Ny-32, Suite 5u Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 827-6680 Languages: English

## Shah, Parthy MD & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Shah, Romi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-3370

Languages: English, Nepali, Hindi

#### Shah, Romi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Garnet Health Doctor PC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 135 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7800

Languages: English, Nepali, Hindi

#### Shah, Shaneel MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Siebold, Judi NP & 🗗 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321 Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

#### Sikora, Inkeong NP & 🙃 🛭

Northern Medical Group PLLC 17 Oakwood Terrace New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 231-0321

Languages: English, Korean

#### Singh, Balveen DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2260 Orange Regional Medical Center Champlain Valley Physicians Hospital Medical Center Languages: English, Punjabi, French, Hindi Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Vayalumkal, Steven MD & 🙃 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Vayalumkal, Steven MD & 🗗 🛭

Orange Regional Medical Pavilion 75 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7800 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

# Walsh, Elizabeth NP & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Weidel, James NP & 🙃 🗈

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP 400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600

Languages: English, Danish,

Spanish

#### Wilson, Shaniqua NP & 🗗 🛭

Lets Talk Wellness Counseling Psychiatric Np Services PLLC 131 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (347) 908-2797 Languages: English

#### Wong, Christina NP & € 🛭

Vitality Physicians Group Practice PC

3125 Rte 9w, Suite 204 New Windsor, NY 12553 (914) 502-3998 Languages: English

#### **Psychiatry & Neurology**

#### Afful, Charles MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5222 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English

#### Afful, Charles MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Bon Secours Community Hospital St Anthony Community Hospital Good Samaritan Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Psychiatry

#### Allison, Kristin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Tri-State Surgical Associates, PLLC D/B/A Tri-State Bariatri 384 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-8780

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Malik, Sarah NP & 🙃 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 200 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 816-7060 Languages: English

#### Malik, Sarah NP & € 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### Malik, Sarah NP & ⊕ 🛭

Middletown Medical PC 111 Maltese Dr Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Providers - cont.

### Psychiatry & Neurology - cont.

#### Shah, Romi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7145

Languages: English, Nepali, Hindi

#### Shah, Romi MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Bon Secours Charity Health System Medical Group, P.c. 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 368-5951

Languages: English, Nepali, Hindi

### Yang, Jingduan MD Ø & 🗗 🛚

Northern Medical Center Inc 14 Jason Pl, Suite 201 Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 845-5118

Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

# **Psychology**

#### Benisz, Mark PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Medical Diagnostics Of Rockland PC

491 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 977-4121

Languages: English, Spanish,

Yiddish, French

#### Cabasso, Arnold PHD & 🙃 🖪

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

#### Corcoran, Erin PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Michele Winchester-Vega Lcsw PLLC DBA Dr. Michele Winchester 3250 Rte 9w

New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 562-9816

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Georgoulias, Sofia PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Highland Rehabilitation And Nursing Center 120 Highland Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (718) 942-6595 Languages: English

#### Goldstein, Stanley PHD & ⊕ 🛭

Child & Family Psycholigical Service 680 Ny-211, Suite 3b-162 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 281-2255

Languages: English

### Gorovoy, Shahla PHD & 🗗 🛚

Shahla Gorovoy 225 Dolson Ave, Suite 206a Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 325-6202

Languages: English, Persian

#### Gorovoy, Shahla PHD & ⊕ 🖺

Shahla Gorovoy 41 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 325-6202 Languages: English, Persian,

Spanish

#### Griffin, Patricia PHD 🙃 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c. 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771

(800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Patricia PHD & € 🛭

Schervier Pavilion 22 Van Duzer Pl Warwick, NY 10990 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Griffin, Patricia PHD & 🗗 🛭

Patricia R. Griffin, Phd 11 Webster Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 682-4333 Languages: English

#### Griffiths, Raina PSYD & 🙃 🛭

East Orange Psychiatric Associates LLP

400 Stony Brook Ct, Suite 1 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-0600 Languages: English

#### Gutheit, Karen PHD & 🙃 🛭

Karen J Gutheit Phd 210 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-3099 Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

## **Orange**

# Providers - cont. Psychology - cont.

#### Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Highland Rehabilitation And Nursing Center 120 Highland Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 275-3243

Languages: English

#### Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Schervier Pavilion 22 Van Duzer Pl Warwick, NY 10990 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Park Manor Rehabilitation & Nursing Home/Middletown Park 121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 59 Quarry Rd Goshen, NY 10924 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Kohn, Samantha PHD & 🙃 🖺

Samantha W Kohn DBA Samantha Kohn Phd Licensed Psychologist 11 Webster Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 283-2544 Languages: English

## Larson, Stephen PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Lee, David PHD & 🙃 🗈

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

2817 Albany Post Rd Montgomery, NY 12549 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Leibovitch, Howard PHD & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 22 Van Duzer Pl Warwick, NY 10990 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Lieberman, Zachariah PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Che Senior Psychological Services, P.c.

2817 Albany Post Rd Montgomery, NY 12549 (800) 275-3243 Languages: English

#### Mauro, Cristina PHD & 🗗 🛭

Psychological Health Services PC 121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (718) 215-2208 Languages: English

#### Nussbaum, Robert PHD & 🗗 🛭

Robert P. Nussbaum 367 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 576-7497 Languages: English

#### Ogulnick, Martin PHD & 🙃 🛭

Martin L Ogulnick 410 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-5072 Languages: English

#### Rafferty, Eileen PSYD & ⊕ 🛭

Boston Childrens Health Physicians LLP 10 Weathervane Dr, Suite 202 Washingtonville, NY 10992 (845) 496-5437 Languages: English

#### Rubin, Jeffrey PHD & 🗗 🛭

Jeffrey M Rubin DBA Rubin Psychological Services PC 320 Robinson Ave, Suite 201-A Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-2540

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Shoop, Christine PHD & 🙃 🖪

Christine Shoop Ph.d 470 Ny-211, Suite 24 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 728-2860 Languages: English

#### Turner, Susan PHD & 🙃 🛭

Susan F Turner 280 Sugar Loaf Mountain Rd Chester, NY 10918 (917) 447-5172 Languages: English, French

#### Turner, Susan PHD 🙃 🛭

Susan F Turner 62 N Main St, Suite 108 Florida, NY 10921 (917) 447-5172 Languages: English, French

# **Behavioral Health**

	Orange	
Providers - cont.		
Psychology - cont.		
Wilkie, Janet PHD & 🗗 🖺 Janet Wilkie Phd 11 Webster Ave Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-3250 Languages: English		

# **Behavioral Health**

	Putnam	
<b>Facilities</b>	Omh-Operated Psychiatric	Angelo, Denise MSW & 😈 🛭
Mental Health Clinic Treatment	Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient	Denise A Angelo Lcsw PLLC
Putnam Family & Community	Services	3182 Us-9, Suite 101
Services, Inc & 🗗 🖺 146 Peekskill Hollow Rd, Room	Arms Acres & 🙃 🖺	Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 260-0765
210	75 Seminary Hill Rd Carmel, NY 10512	Languages: English
Putnam Valley, NY 10579	(845) 225-3400	Arceri, Thomas MSW & 🙃 🗈
(845) 225-2700	Languages: English	Carmel Psychological Associates,
Languages: English		P.c. DBA Lifestance Health
Mental Health Outpatient	Providers	10 Morrissey Dr
Non-Residential Services	Certified Social Worker	Putnam Valley, NY 10579
		(914) 245-0437 Languages: English
Putnam Family & Community Services, Inc & 🙃 🛭	Alfinito, Mary MSW &	Languages. English
31 Powers Lane	Mary T Alfinito 28 Belden Rd	Arocho-Mercado, Nancy MSW &
Brewster, NY 10509	Carmel, NY 10512	⊕ 🖸
(845) 225-2700	(845) 721-2400	Nancy Arocho-Mercado Lcsw-R
Languages: English	Languages: English	PLLC 1111 Us-9
Putnam Family & Community	Altic Zoo NACIA/ S A 5	Garrison, NY 10524
Services, Inc & 🙃 🗈	Altis, Zoe MSW & ⊕ 🛭 Carmel Psychological Associates,	(646) 234-2659
1816 Us-6	P.c. DBA Lifestance Health	Languages: English, Spanish
Carmel, NY 10512	667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202	
(845) 225-2700	Carmel, NY 10512	Badding, Nancy MSW & € ☐ Carmel Psychological Associates,
Languages: English	(845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/	P.c. DBA Lifestance Health
Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)	Languages: English	10 Morrissey Dr
Putnam Clinic & 🙃 🗓	Languages. English	Putnam Valley, NY 10579
Putnam Clinic	Anderson, Amy MSW & 🙃 🛭	(845) 526-7291
1620 Ny-22	Carmel Psychological Associates,	Languages: English
Brewster, NY 10509	P.c. DBA Lifestance Health	Barta, Adam MSW & <del>ତ</del> 🖫
(845) 278-2500	667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512	Head In The Right Direction Coun-
Languages: English	(845) 279-5908	seling Service Lcsw PC
	https://lifestance.com/	1111 Us-9
	Languages: English	Garrison, NY 10524
		(845) 335-5615 Languages: English
		La., Daages, English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

## Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Barta, Adam MSW & 🙃 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC
1 Chestnut St
Cold Spring, NY 10516
(845) 335-5615

Languages: English, Spanish,

Japanese

#### Beck, Rachel MSW & ⊕ 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Becker-Aaron, Lesley MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 Languages: English

#### Becker-Aaron, Lesley MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 526-7291 Languages: English

#### Bekker, Aida MSW & 🗗 🖺

Riverview Psychological Services PC

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

#### Berardo, Doris MSW & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

#### Brick, Gail MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Buckstine, William MSW & 🗗 🛭

The Therapy Center LLP 1456 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 242-0725 Languages: English

#### Carillo, Kristen MSW & 🗗 🛚

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Carmona-Padilla, Jenny MSW & @

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

### Caroprese, Kristen MSW & 🙃 🛭

Kristen Caroprese, Lcsw PLLC 18 Miller Rd Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-2300 Languages: English

#### Charbonneau, Ashley MSW & 🙃 🗈

Putnam Family & Comminuty Services, Inc DBA Covecare Center 1808 Us-6 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 225-2700 Languages: English

#### Cintron-Arroyo, Melissa MSW & @

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Corbo, Pamela MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

# Crispino, Annmarie MSW & 🗗 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1111 Us-9
Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 335-5615
Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

#### Providers - cont.

#### **Certified Social Worker - cont.**

#### Cruz, Katherine MSW & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc

155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 632-2737

Languages: English

#### Cuevas, Theonyl MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 Languages: English

#### Culleton, Michele MSW & @ 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 245-0437 Languages: English

#### Culleton, Michele MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Dammeyer, Denise MSW & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Daniels, Rickie MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW & € 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Duke, Lori MSW & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Edelstein, Gary MSW & 🗗 🗈

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

#### Fagen, Drena MSW & 🗗 🖺

Drena Fagen DBA New York Creative Arts Therapists PLLC 11 Peekskill Rd, #4 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (917) 293-4642 Languages: English, French

# Falcon-Johnson, Denise MSW & 🙃

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/Languages: English

Languages. English

#### Fernandez, Jesana MSW & 🙃 🗈

Open Door Family Medical Center Inc 155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 632-2737

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Gahagan, Alane MSW & 🗗 🛭

Alane Gahagan Lcsw 34 Ny-403, 2nd Floor Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 424-6274 Languages: English

#### Golden, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Greenstein, Carmen MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmen Greenstein 15 Richard Rd Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 598-6355

Languages: English, Spanish

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

#### Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

# Gubner-Gold, Katherine MSW & @

Ratherine Gubner Lcsw-R 3194 Nv-22 Patterson, NY 12563

(203) 247-4416 Languages: English

# Gubner-Gold, Katherine MSW & @

Katherine Gubner Lcsw-R 1281 Nv-311. Suite B104 Patterson, NY 12563 (203) 247-4416 Languages: English

#### Gurevich, Sara MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Guzman, Lynda MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 Languages: English

#### Hankins, Leroy MSW & 🗗 🗈

Riverview Psychological Services PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

## Hansel, Jami MSW & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 672 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-118 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 493-2181 Languages: English

#### Hennings, Miriam MSW & 🗗 🗈

Open Door Family Medical Center 155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509 (914) 632-2737

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Henry, Diane MSW & 🙃 🛭

Diane L. Henry, Lcsw-R 11 Senior Ave Mahopac, NY 10541 (914) 391-8423 Languages: English

#### Herling, Joyce MSW & 🗗 🛭

Joyce Lynn Herling 1281 Ny-311, B-202 Patterson, NY 12563 (845) 878-4277 Languages: English

#### Jampol, Alison MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Kelsey, Anne MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissev Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 245-0437 Languages: English

#### Larocchia, Debra MSW & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Len, Robert MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Mazzella, Anthony MSW & 🗗 🛭

Stone House 1111 Us-9 Garrison, NY 10524 (914) 260-4166 Languages: English

#### Mcwilliam, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

#### Metz, Andrew MSW & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissev Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 245-0437 Languages: English

# Metz, Andrew MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Molloy, Margaret MSW & 🗗 🖺

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.C. 979 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 230-2382 Languages: English

#### Nadig, Anne MSW & 🗗 🖺

Languages: English

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/

# Nicolaysen, Mallory MSW & € 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Oconnell, Clelia MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Spanish, Portuguese

#### Orlowski, Dennis MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel. NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Orlowski, Dennis MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

#### Pallone, Danielle MSW & 🗗 🖺

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1111 Us-9 Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English

#### Pallone, Danielle MSW & 🗗 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1 Chestnut St Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 335-5615 Languages: English, Spanish, Japanese

#### Payne, Eryn MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissev Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

#### Roessel, Katherine MSW & 🗗 🖺

Katherine Roessel 95 Gleneida Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 592-0484 Languages: English, Spanish

# Sacer, Catherine MSW & 🙃 🗈

Catherine F Sacer 287 N Terry Hill Rd Carmel. NY 10512 (914) 906-4151 Languages: English

#### Sala, Emily MSW & 🗗 🛭

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

#### Salvatore, Jessica MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/

# Santiago, Despina MSW & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Schultz, Bradley MSW & 🙃 🗈

Bradley W. Schultz Lcsw 8 Marion Ave, Suite 5 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 440-8470 Languages: English

#### Senior, Keisha MSW & 🗗 🛚

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Sheppard, Anthony MSW & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

### Sheppard, Anthony MSW & 🙃 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Silverman, Andrew MSW & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Smith, Brooke MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Snow, Kimberly MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Spittal, Lisa MSW & 🗗 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

#### Sreedhar, Anita MSW & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Sreedhar, Anita MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 526-7291 Languages: English

#### Surval, Miriam MSW & 🗗 🖺

Riverview Psychological Services PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133 Languages: English

# Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW & ⊕ 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

# Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW & ⊕ 🗈

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

#### Certified Social Worker - cont.

#### Thom, William MSW & 🙃 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1111 Us-9 Garrison, NY 10524

(845) 335-5615 Languages: English

#### Thom, William MSW & 🙃 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1 Chestnut St Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English, Spanish,

Japanese

#### Tortoso, Virginia MSW & 🗗 🛚

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6381 Languages: English

#### Tramontana, Nancy MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Vasquez-Rojas, Iris MSW & 🗗 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 3182 Us-9, Suite 101 Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 335-5615

### Vasquez-Rojas, Iris MSW & 🗗 🛭

Head In The Right Direction Counseling Service Lcsw PC 1111 Us-9 Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 335-5615

Languages: English

#### Weisberger, Jodi MSW & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Weisberger, Jodi MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

#### Zaksenburg, Ariel MSW & 🗗 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

### Zayani, Mary MSW & 🗗 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Counselor

#### Berry, Ken MS & € 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Dilecce, Samantha MS & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates. P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Hults, Carol MA 🙃 🛭

Carol Diana Hults 1849 Us-6 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 661-2884 Languages: English

#### King-Petrellese, Kasey MS & 🗗 🛭

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

#### Counselor - cont.

# Lemus Martinez, Marleny MS & 🙃

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908

https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Spanish

# Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS & ⊕ 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Portuguese, Spanish

#### Ortiz, Angela MA & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6381 Languages: English

## **Psychiatry**

#### Baharani, Reena MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5570 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD ⊘ & 🔂 🖺

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English, French, Arabic

#### Barron, Elyssa MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Spanish

# Bello, Elba MD & € 🗟

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 369-1934 https://lifestance.com/ New York Presbyterian Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

# Campbell, Andrene MD 📀 🗞 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Chu, Sin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗓

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English, Spanish

#### Cohen, Hershenta MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Dambrosio, Maryellen NP & 🗗 🛭

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

### Deaton, Rodney MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Languages: English

Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Didario, Marie DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital

Languages: English

#### Dudas, Melissa DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Duvvi, Vikram MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Jacobi Medical Center North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Main-

tenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

## Duvvi, Vikram MD & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Jacobi Medical Center North Central Bronx Hospital Languages: English

Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction

Medicine)

#### Fisher, Naomi NP & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Fogel, Adam DO ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Gandra, Babuji MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

## Harding, Katherine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Northern Westchester Hospital Languages: English

#### Heh, Chen-Wen MD ⊘ & 🔂 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Geriatric Psychiatry

#### Hobson, Fran NP & € 🗟

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Krim, Sarah NP & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Lee, Sol MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Danbury Hospital Languages: English, Korean

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

### Lefay, Sydney DO ② & 🙃 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Northern Dutchess Hospital Mary Imogene Bassett Hospital

#### Mathew, Jerry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Languages: English

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Mathew, Jerry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Mcdermott, Frank NP & € 🛭

Kristen Caroprese, Lcsw PLLC 18 Miller Rd Mahopac, NY 10541 (845) 628-2300 Languages: English

# Mcgregor, Victor NP & € 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, French, Afrikaans

#### Nanda, Nandita MD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Centers, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English Subspecialty: Child Psychiatry

#### Pellerin, Donna MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Languages: English

#### Rodriguez, Jose NP & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Sikora, Inkeong NP & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Korean,

Spanish

#### Silva, Timothy NP & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Silverio, Amanda MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Smith, Richard DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Stancov, Diana MD 🛛 🗞 🙃 🗈

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 660 Stoneleigh Ave

Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Putnam Hospital Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English, Romanian

#### Swanson, Nadia NP & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychiatry - cont.

#### Sylvester, Jessica MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice. P.C.

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5582

Vassar Brothers Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Tallman, Jason NP & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5711 Languages: English

#### Vivino, Geneva NP & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Spanish

#### Yermak, Yelena MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5570 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

#### Zach, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗟

**Hudson Valley Regional** Community Health Care, Inc. 15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Zach, Jonathan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Ucp Association Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc 15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

# Psychiatry & Neurology

#### Bunt, Gregory MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

**Gregory Bunt** 2443 Us-6 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 363-1644 Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

#### Haberman, Maurice MD 🛭 & 🙃 🖺

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (914) 245-0437 Languages: English, Hebrew, Spanish

#### Soudan, Majd MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.C. 660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512

(845) 278-5582 Languages: English

### **Psychology**

#### Berner, Michelle PHD & 🙃 🛭

Michelle Landberg Berner 5 Mueller Mountain Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1907

Languages: English

#### Berner, Stuart PHD & 🗗 🖺

Stuart Berner 5 Mueller Mountain Rd Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 528-1907 Languages: English

#### Butters, Jonathan PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Certilman, Carolyn PSYD & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Eggleston, Jeremy PHD & 🗗 🗈

# **Behavioral Health**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Putnam**

# Providers - cont.

# Psychology - cont.

#### Einhorn, Kenneth PHD & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Field, Ronald PHD & 🙃 🛭

Riverview Psychological Services PC

660 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 875-7133

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Glukhovsky, Lisa PHD & 🙃 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English, Russian

#### Intriligator, Roxann PHD & 🗗 🛚

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Leonardi. Dana PHD & 🙃 🖺

Dana Leonardi 498 Horsepound Rd Carmel, NY 10512 (914) 924-0238 Languages: English

#### Rembert, Cecilia PSYD & 🙃 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 10 Morrissey Dr Putnam Valley, NY 10579 (845) 284-1570 Languages: English

#### Rembert, Cecilia PSYD & 🙃 🗈

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-5908 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Rubin, Joanne PHD & 🗗 🛭

Carmel Psychological Associates, P.c. DBA Lifestance Health 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 202 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 279-6381 https://lifestance.com/ Languages: English

#### Vayas, Maria PSYD & 🙃 🛭

Bronx Individual & Family Psychology LLC 935 S Lake Blvd, Suite 13 Mahopac, NY 10541

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Wells, Michael PHD 🙃 🛭

(914) 801-1199

Michael Wells Phd 220 Us-6 Mahopac, NY 10541 (914) 232-3833 Languages: English

# Hospitals

# Hospitals

General Hospital Services  Bon Secours Community Hospital & ⊕ □ 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English  Mercy Community Hospital @ Hammond ⊕ □ 160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (914) 856-5351 Languages: English  St. Anthony Community Hospital & ⊕ □ 15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English  St. Lukes Cornwall Hospital/Newbur & ⊕ □ 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400 Languages: English
& © E  160 E Main St  Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English  Mercy Community Hospital @ Hammond © E  160 E Main St  Port Jervis, NY 12771 (914) 856-5351 Languages: English  St. Anthony Community Hospital & © E  15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English  St. Lukes Cornwall Hospital/Newbur & © E  70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400
(914) 856-5351 Languages: English  St. Anthony Community Hospital & © ©  15 Maple Ave Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 986-2276 Languages: English  St. Lukes Cornwall Hospital/Newbur & © ©  70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400
Languages: English  St. Lukes Cornwall  Hospital/Newbur & © ©  70 Dubois St  Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4400

# Hospitals

	Putnam	
General Hospital Services		
Putnam Hospital Center DBA		
Putnam Hospital & ତି ଥି 670 Stoneleigh Ave		
Carmel, NY 10512		
(845) 279-5711		
Languages: English		

# **Vision**

Vision Medical Services – These specialists provide services typically covered under your Medicare Part B services. These include evaluation and treatment of medical conditions of the eye. Examples of these services include retinopathy, macular degeneration and eye injuries.

Vision Routine/Other Services – These vision specialists provide services covered under Wellcare's Supplement Vision Benefits. Only the providers listed in this section are able to provide routine vision benefits, which include refractions and eyewear such as lenses, frames and contacts.

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Medical Services Ophthalmology

#### Ali, Ferhina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Amin, Abha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester County Health Care Corporation DBA Westchester M 26 Ibm Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5550 New York Eye & Ear Infirmary Orange Regional Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese,

#### Carniciu, Anais MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Spanish, Russian

German

Alterman, Modi & Wolter Ophthalmic Physicians & Surgeons, Pl 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-1025 Languages: English, Spanish, Romanian, Sign-Language,

#### Chen, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Vassar Brothers Medical Mall 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 101 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Chinese

#### Chubak, Adam MD & 🙃 🛭

Alterman, Modi & Wolter Ophthalmic Physicians & Surgeons, Pl 27 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-1025 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English

#### Chubak, Adam MD & 🙃 🛭

Alterman, Modi & Wolter Ophthalmic Physicians & Surgeons, Pl 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-1025 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Cranston, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 334-9951 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Diamond, Greg MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Eye Surgeons PC 200 Westgate Business Center, Suite 110 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Elefant, Daniel MD & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Languages: English, Hebrew

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Medical Services - cont. Ophthalmology - cont.

#### Esposito, Donna MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Eye Surgeons PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Vassar Brothers Mall Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish,

Italian, Chinese

### Kaplan, Howard MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center

Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kaplan, Howard MD Ø & € 🗟

Howard J Kaplan Md PC DBA Hudson Retina 973 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 454-3030 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Kaplan, Howard MD Ø & 🙃 🛭

Howard J Kaplan Md PC DBA Hudson Retina 94 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-3030 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Westchester County Medical Center Mid Hudson Valley Division Of

Languages: English, Spanish

Westchester Medical Center

#### Kathuria, Sajeev MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

#### Ma, Ding MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖸

Vassar Brothers Medical Mall 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 101 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Mandarin

#### Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Howard J Kaplan Md PC DBA Hudson Retina 94 Pine St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-3030 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD ⊘ & 🕏 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Westchester County Medical

Center

Languages: English, Spanish

#### Modi, Satish MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Alterman, Modi & Wolter Ophthalmic Physicians & Surgeons, Pl 27 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-1025 Mid Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, French

#### Modi, Yasha MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Alterman, Modi & Wolter Ophthalmic Physicians & Surgeons, Pl 23 Davis Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-1025 Nyu Hospitals Center Languages: English, Spanish, German

#### Nichols, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Hudson Valley Eye Surgeons PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, French, Yiddish, Hebrew

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

# Medical Services - cont. Ophthalmology - cont.

#### Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Valley Eye Surgeons PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 110 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

New York Eye & Ear Infirmary Languages: English, Spanish, Italian, Yiddish

#### Pomykala, Matthew DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Oakwood Poughkeepsie Office 2507 S Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3111 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Polish

#### Rosenbaum, Pearl MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 313-3937 Montefiore Medical Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center-Fulton Division Languages: English

#### Schear, Matthew DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Valley Eye Surgeons PC 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 110 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-9280 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish

#### **Dutchess**

#### Schlesinger, Max MD ∅ & 🗗 Westchester Medical Center

241 N Rd
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(914) 313-3937
Westchester County Medical
Center
Languages: English

#### Steinberg, David MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Precision Ophthalmology D/B/A Precision Eye And Laser 207 Washington St, Suite 204 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9600 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Steinberg, David MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Precision Ophthalmology D/B/A Precision Eye And Laser 1401 Ny-52, Suite 200 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-9500 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

#### Witzel, David MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Lawrence Fox Md 22 Green St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-9516 New York Eye & Ear Infirmary Vassar Brothers Medical Center Central New York Eye Center Languages: English, Spanish, Sign-Language

#### Witzel, David MD ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Lawrence Fox Md 1073 Main St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-3937 New York Eye & Ear Infirmary Vassar Brothers Medical Center Central New York Eye Center Languages: English, Spanish, Sign-Language

#### Wolter, Andreas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Alterman, Modi & Wolter
Ophthalmic Physicians &
Surgeons, Pl
23 Davis Ave
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603
(845) 454-1025
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, German,
Spanish

#### Wolter, Andreas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Alterman, Modi & Wolter
Ophthalmic Physicians &
Surgeons, Pl
969 Main St
Fishkill, NY 12524
(845) 897-4419
Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Mid Hudson Valley Division Of
Westchester Medical Center
Languages: English, German,
Spanish

# **Vision**

ee icon guide on page I		
	Dutchess	
Medical Services - cont.	Optometrist	Fernandez, Anna Marie OD
Ophthalmology - cont.	Anyadike, Peace OD OPTOMET-	OPTOMETRIST & 🙃 🖺
Wong, Alice DO ⊘ & 🙃 🛭	RIST & ⊕ 🗓	Visionworks
Alterman, Modi & Wolter	Visionworks	1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10
Ophthalmic Physicians &	1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
Surgeons, Pl	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	(845) 298-3200
23 Davis Ave	(845) 298-3200	www.davisvision.com
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603	www.davisvision.com	Languages: English
(845) 454-1025	Languages: English	Coiling David OD ODTOMETRIST
Languages: English, Cantonese,		Gailing, David OD OPTOMETRIST
Spanish, German	Cohen, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST	Visionworks
	& 🙃 🗓	
Wright, Carrie MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚	Visionworks	1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10
Precision Ophthalmology D/B/A	1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200
Precision Eye And Laser	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	www.davisvision.com
1401 Ny-52, Suite 200	(845) 298-3200	Languages: English
Fishkill, NY 12524	www.davisvision.com	Languages. English
(845) 897-9500	Languages: English	Germaine, Veronique OD OPTO-
Languages: English		METRIST & 6 B
	Cohen, Steven OD OPTOMETRIST	Visionworks
Wright, Carrie MD ∅ & 😈 🗓	& <b>6</b> 9	1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10
Precision Ophthalmology D/B/A	Millbrook Family Eyewea	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
Precision Eye And Laser	61 Front St	(845) 298-3200
207 Washington St, Suite 204	Millbrook, NY 12545	www.davisvision.com
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	(845) 677-5012	Languages: English
(845) 471-9600	www.davisvision.com	Languages. English
Languages: English	Languages: English, Spanish	Hall, Michelle OD OPTOMETRIST
7:	Eghanian Shahin OD ORTOMET	& <b>1</b> & <b>1</b>
Zimmerman, Emily MD 🗟 🕏 🗟	Eghanian, Shahin OD OPTOMET-	Visionworks
Westchester Medical Center		1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10
241 N Rd	Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	(845) 298-3200
(914) 313-3937	(845) 298-3200	www.davisvision.com
Lenox Hill Hospital Westchester County Medical	www.davisvision.com	Languages: English
Center	Languages: English	_
Languages: English, French	Lunguages. English	Iqbal, Saria OD OPTOMETRIST & 6
Languages. Liigiisii, Helleli		Visionworks
		1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10
		Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
		(845) 298-3200
		www.davisvision.com
		Languages: English
		Languages, English

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# Medical Services - cont.

# Optometrist - cont.

# Jarett, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

#### Kelson, Jenna OD OPTOMETRIST ‰ 🙃 🛭

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Lewy, Brian OD OPTOMETRIST & ⊕ □

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

#### Mantel, Autumn OD OPTOMET-RIST & ⊕ 🖟

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

### Marvel, Lindsey OD OPTOMET-RIST & **⊕** 🖫

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

#### Mckinney, John OD OPTOMET-RIST & ⊕ 🖟

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Peryea, Vernon OD OPTOMET-RIST & **⊕** 🗓

Millbrook Family Eyewea 61 Front St Millbrook, NY 12545 (845) 677-5012 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

#### Powell, Sharon OD OPTOMET-RIST & **©** □

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Rescigno, Diane OD OPTOMET-RIST & ⊕ 🖸

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

#### Schenkel, Steven OD OPTOMET-RIST & ⊕ 🖟

Sun River Health Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 790-7990 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Schnitzer, Melissa OD OPTOMETRIST & $\ensuremath{\mathbf{\Theta}}$

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Solomon, Cari OD OPTOMETRIST & ⊕ 🖸

Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# **Vision**

Medical Services - cont.
Optometrist - cont.
Stinvil, Venessa OD OPTOMET- RIST & © IIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIIII
(845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English
Thach, Queen OD OPTOMETRIST & ⊕ □  Visionworks 1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10  Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200  www.davisvision.com  Languages: English
Wang, Sarah OD OPTOMETRIST & ⊕ ⊕ U
1930 S Rd, 1930 South Rd Ste 10 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 298-3200 www.davisvision.com Languages: English

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Medical Services Ophthalmology

#### Ahn, Daniel DO & 🗗 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 106 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5947 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Korean

#### Ahn, Daniel DO & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 2020 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-5800 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Korean

#### Ahn, Daniel DO & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4274 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English, Korean

#### Burnstein, Yochanan MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC 42 High St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-1203 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Burnstein, Yochanan MD 🛛 & 🙃 🗈

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC 845 Ny-17m, Suite 2 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0129

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Burnstein, Yochanan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC

1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 3 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-5128

Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# El-Khayat, Mouhamed MD ⊗ & •

Middletown Medical PC 60 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

### El-Khayat, Mouhamed MD Ø & €

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Languages: English

#### Ezon. Isaac MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗟

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants, pllc 450 Gidney Ave, Suite 202 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-1100 Languages: English, Spanish

# Furey, Catherine MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Ayman Z Matta Md PC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 102 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7066

Languages: English, Spanish, Yiddish, Hebrew

#### Gordon, Richard MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Ophthalmology Associates LLP 91 Lakes Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 362-1450 Languages: English, Spanish, Haitian-Creole, Hebrew

#### Green, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Green, Glenn MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 450 Gidney Ave, Suite 202 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-1100 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

# Medical Services - cont. Ophthalmology - cont.

#### Kates, Mandes MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC 42 High St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-2020 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center

#### Kates, Mandes MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC

1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 3 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-5128 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Kates, Mandes MD Ø & € 🗟

PC 845 Ny-17m, Suite 2 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0129 St Anthony Community Hospital Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

Eye Physicians Of Orange County

#### Kern, Sonia MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Ramapo Ophthalmology Associates LLP
91 Lakes Rd
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 362-1450
Good Samaritan Hospital
Languages: English, Spanish,
Haitian-Creole, Hebrew

#### **Orange**

#### Koreen, Irina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC 42 High St Warwick, NY 10990 (845) 987-1203 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English

#### Koreen, Irina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC 845 Ny-17m, Suite 2 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-0129 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Koreen, Irina MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Eye Physicians Of Orange County PC

1 Hatfield Lane, Suite 3 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-5128 St Anthony Community Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Koreen, Larry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 450 Gidney Ave, Suite 202 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-1100 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

### Koreen, Larry MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7200 Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Mammo, Rebecca MD & 🗗 🖪

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 St. Joseph's Medical Center Languages: English, Amharic, Spanish, Arabic

#### Matta, Ayman MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic, Spanish

#### Matta, Ayman MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

New York Eye Institute 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 102 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7066 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Arabic, Spanish

# Vision

See icon guide on page I

# Medical Services - cont. Ophthalmology - cont.

### Mignone, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester County Health Care Corporation DBA Westchester M 60 Prospect Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (914) 493-2250 Westchester County Medical Center Mount Vernon Hospital St. Lukes-Roosevelt Hospital Center

Languages: English

#### Moscato, Vincent MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Crystal Run Health Care Physicians, LLP 155 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 703-6999 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Myers, Kevin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 106 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5947 Languages: English, Spanish, French, Yiddish, Russian, Hebrew

#### Myers, Kevin MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 2020 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-8500 Languages: English, Spanish, French, Yiddish, Russian, Hebrew

#### **Orange**

#### Myers, Kevin MD ∅ & 🙃 🖺

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4274

Languages: English, Spanish, French, Yiddish, Russian, Hebrew

#### Myung, Yoon MD ∅ & 🔂 🗟

Middletown Medical PC 419 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-4774 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

#### Sauer, Hugh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hugh L Sauer Md DBA Mid Hudson Family Opthamology PLLC 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 104a Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 673-1213 Westchester County Medical Center

Orange Regional Medical Center Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sayegh, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 21 Laurel Ave Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 561-5630 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sayegh, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 53 Ny-17k, Suite 2 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-4274 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sayegh, Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 106 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-5947 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sebrow, Dov MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 450 Gidney Ave, Suite 202 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-1100 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish

#### Sebrow, Dov MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Mid-Hudson Retina Consultants,pllc 75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 101 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 692-7200 Garnet Health Medical Center Languages: English

# **Vision**

	Orange	
Medical Services - cont.	Optometrist	Goel-Lyder, Neerja OD OPTO-
Ophthalmology - cont.	Accettura, Joseph OD OPTOMET-	METRIST & ⊕ 🛭
tamm, Mark MD ⊘ & 🔂 🗓	RIST & ⊕ 🗓	New York Eyewear
ye Physicians Of Orange County	Vision City	47 N Plank Rd, 47 N Plank Rd Ste
C	1433 Ny-300, 1433 Route 300 Ste	Newburgh, NY 12550
345 Ny-17m, Suite 2	1	(845) 562-6284
Monroe, NY 10950	Newburgh, NY 12550	www.davisvision.com
845) 782-0129	(845) 561-0305	Languages: English
Orange Regional Medical Center	www.davisvision.com	Coldbarr Lool OD ODTOMETRI
t Anthony Community Hospital	Languages: English	Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMETRI & ତ 🏻
anguages: English, Spanish		
	Battiato, Jennifer OD OPTOMET-	Ezras Choilim Health Center
tamm, Mark MD 🛭 & 🙃 🛭	RIST ⊕ 🖺	49 Forest Rd
ye Physicians Of Orange County	Washingtonville Eye Associates	Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242
PC .	2877 Ny-94, 2877 Route 94 Ste 2	www.davisvision.com
. Hatfield Lane, Suite 3	Blooming Grove, NY 10914	Languages: English, Spanish,
Goshen, NY 10924	(845) 496-9999	Yiddish
845) 294-5128	www.davisvision.com	Tradistr
Orange Regional Medical Center	Languages: English	Groo, Elaina OD OPTOMETRIST
t Anthony Community Hospital	Plair Adamya OD ODTOMETRIST	6 2
anguages: English, Spanish	Blair, Adonya OD OPTOMETRIST   ☐ ☐	Hudson Valley Eye Doctor Of
town Mork MD Q & A Fi	Cohen`s Fashion Optical	304 Fullerton Ave
itamm, Mark MD ⊘ & 6 🛭 Iye Physicians Of Orange County	88 Dunning Rd, 88 Dunning Rd Ste	Newburgh, NY 12550
C	16	(845) 565-2020
-2 High St	Middletown, NY 10940	www.davisvision.com
Varwick, NY 10990	(845) 692-5800	Languages: English
845) 987-1203	www.davisvision.com	
Orange Regional Medical Center	Languages: English	Newman, Karen OD OPTOMET
t Anthony Community Hospital		RIST & ⊕ 🗓
anguages: English	Collins, Paul OD OPTOMETRIST 🙃	Warwick Optical
	Jules Vision Center	25 Elm St, 25 Elm St Ste 3
edford, Michael MD & 🙃 🖺		Warwick, NY 10990
Michael Tedford, M.d., PLLC	1401 Ny-300	(845) 987-7333
54 Ny-17k, Suite 204	Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 566-9179	www.davisvision.com
lewburgh, NY 12550	www.davisvision.com	Languages: English
845) 561-4466	Languages: English	
t. Luke's Cornwall	Languages. English	
lospital/Newburgh		
anguages: English, Spanish,		
rench		

# **Vision**

	Orange
Medical Services - cont.	
Optometrist - cont.	
Schaefer, Ellen OD OPTOMETRIST	
Jules Vision Center	
384 Windsor Hwy	
New Windsor, NY 12553	
(845) 561-6305 www.davisvision.com	
Languages: English	
Tomasini, Dawn OD OPTOMET-	
RIST & 🙃 🗈	
Dinapoli Opticians	
410 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550	
(845) 561-2970	
www.davisvision.com	
Languages: English	
Yurter, Bora OD OPTOMETRIST 🙃	
Eye To Eye Vision Center	
1 N Galleria Dr, 1 N Galleria Dr Ste Middletown, NY 10941	
(845) 692-2020	
www.davisvision.com	
Languages: English	
	<u> </u>

# **Additional Benefits**

Routine services from these providers may not be covered for all plans. Please see your Evidence of Coverage to determine your benefit coverage.

Not all benefits are available in all counties listed in this directory. To learn if a specific benefit is offered in the county you reside, please call Member Services at the phone number on the first page and back cover of this booklet.

See icon guide on page I

	Dutchess
Dental Providers	Alchton Zokio DDC & Ali

# Adams, Andrew DDS & 🙃 🛭

**Dentist** 

Nevid Dental 592 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3600 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Akhtar, Zakia DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Akhtar, Zakia DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Akhtar, Zakia DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Akhtar, Zakia DDS & ⊕ 🗈 Sun River Health

3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🙃 🖪

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🗗 🖺

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD & 🙃

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Ayuko, Vincent DDS & 🗗 🛚

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Barry, Christine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

#### Dentist - cont.

#### Barry, Christine DMD & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Barry, Christine DMD & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Barry, Christine DMD & 🙃 🖺

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Bauer, Lloyd DDS & 🙃 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Belgrade, Mila DMD & 🗗 🗈

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

### Browne, John DDS & 🗗 🛭

Nevid Dental 592 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3600 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

### Callaghan, Steven DMD & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Callaghan, Steven DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Callaghan, Steven DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🗗 🛭

6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

Sun River Health

#### Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🙃 🗟

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🙃 🗟

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Chernin, Marina DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Choi, Howard DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

#### **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

#### Dentist - cont.

#### Choudhary, Yuvika DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

#### Chung, Jin DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Cosden, Arthur DDS & 🗗 🛭

Nevid Dental 592 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3600 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🙃 🗟

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

## De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🗗 🛚

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

### Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Ennabi, Haitham DDS & 🗗 🛭

Quality Dental Care 260 Lake Walton Rd Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 227-1996 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Ennabi, Haitham DDS & 🗗 🛭

Quality Dental Care Of Pawling 36 Charles Colman Blvd Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 289-0094 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Friedman, Robert DMD & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Goldsmith, Matthew DDS & & 🗗 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gordon, Howard DDS & 🙃 🛭

Tru Dental PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & 🙃 🖺

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

Languages: English

# Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaguest.com

# Halabian, Elnaz DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Halabian, Elnaz DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Halabian, Elnaz DDS & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Halabian, Elnaz DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hofmann, Kathleen DDS @ 2

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Huang, Jeffrey DDS & 🙃 🗟

Prospect Dental PC 288 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-0086 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jabbour, Nizam DDS & 🗗 🛭

Nizam Jabbour Dds PC 153 Academy St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0560 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🙃 🖺

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jung, Junho DDS & 🗗 🛭

Tru Dental PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jung, Junho DDS & 🗗 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kang, Hyun Woo DDS 🙃 🛭

Liberty Family Dental PC 104 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4800 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Karounos, Maria DDS & 🗗 🛭

3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

Sun River Health

# Karounos, Maria DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Karounos, Maria DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Karounos, Maria DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Kaufman. Steven DDS & 🙃 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kesselman, Neil DDS & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kirshenbaum, David DDS & 🗗 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Koh, Joon-Yong DMD & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Leibowitz, Eric DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & € 🗟

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🖺

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & € 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS & 🙃 🛭

Prospect Dental PC 288 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-0086 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS & 🙃 🗈

Trudental PC 102 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4800 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Tru Dental PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & ⊕ 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & **⊕** 🗟

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & € 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & € 🗟

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

#### Mills, Erica DDS & € 🗟

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9

Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Mootabar, Nava DDS & 🗗 🛭

Nevid Dental 592 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3600 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Moskovic, Ethan DDS & 🗗 🛚

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🙃 🗈

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🗗 🗈

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nesheiwat, Victor DDS & 🗗 🛭

Nesheiwat Dental 30 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 337-4545 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Nevid. Mark DDS & 🙃 🗈

Nevid Dental 592 Ny-22 Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-3600 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Patel, Milap DDS & € 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafiq, Najma DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafiq, Najma DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafig, Najma DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafiq, Najma DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Santostefano, Anthony DDS & 🗗 🛭

Tru Dental PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Santostefano, Anthony DDS & 🗗 🛭

Prospect Dental PC 288 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-0086 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Santostefano, Anthony DDS & 🙃 🗈

Tru Dental PC 19 Baker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 849-9522 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Schlissel, Michael DDS & 🙃 🛭

Michael Schissel Dds PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Seyena-Susu, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gold Coast Dental 695 Dutchess Turnpike Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 471-8855 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Siegel, Justin DDS & 🗗 🛭

Justin A Siegel Dds 1983 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-7788 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sitler, Christine DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sitler, Christine DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Sitler, Christine DDS & 🙃 🖪

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sitler, Christine DDS & 🗗 🛚

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Stucker, Derik DDS & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Stucker, Derik DDS & 🗗 🗈

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Stucker, Derik DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Stucker, Derik DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🗗 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sung, Jin DMD 🙃 🖺

Liberty Family Dental PC 104 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4800 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🗗 🖺

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🙃 🛭

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🗗 🛭

3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

Sun River Health

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Vig, Inderjitsingh DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Dutchess Dental Center 1631 Ny-82 Lagrangeville, NY 12540 (845) 226-4474 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Waldman, Eric DMD & 🗗 🗈

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Waldman, Larry DDS & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524

(845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & € 🗟

Sun River Health 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc 75 Washington St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & 🙃 🗟

Sun River Health 3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 838-7038 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & 🗗 🖪

Sun River Health 6 Henry St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 831-0400 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Washington, John DDS & 🗗 🛭

Tru Dental PC 19 Baker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 849-9522 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Washington, John DDS & 🗗 🛭

Tru Dental PC 11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-6288 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Washington, John DDS & 🗗 🛭

Trudental PC 102 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 454-4800 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Washington, John DDS & 🗗 🛭

Prospect Dental PC 288 Main St Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 838-0086 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Maxillofacial Surgery**

# Afshar, Alex MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center 3rd Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601

(845) 483-6920 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Al Shetawi, Al Haitham MD ⊘ & •

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl, Dyson Center, 3rd Floor

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-6920 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Putnam Hospital Center Languages: English

# **Oral Surgeon**

# Bodey, Janet DDS 🙃 🖺

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Dental Providers - cont. Oral Surgeon - cont.

# Brecher, Eliezer DMD 🙃 🖺

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Han, Daniel DDS 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hirsch, Bradley DMD 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Honrado, Maria DMD 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Mimi DDS 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Levin, Charles DDS 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Oh, Eric DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com

# Petti, David DDS & 🙃 🗈

Languages: English

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Quintana, Yandresco DDS & 🙃 🗈

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rosenstock, Jared DMD 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sybo, Brian DDS 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Titelman, Aron DDS 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wilson, Austin DMD 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 637 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 763-4005 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Orthodonture

# Brinkerhoff, William DDS & 🗗 🛭

The Smilest Dental PLLC 1989 Ny-52 Hopewell Junction, NY 12533 (845) 896-5070 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Deans, Jodi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

#### See icon guide on page I **Dutchess** Prosthodontist Dental Providers - cont. Park. Min DDS & 🗗 🗟 Orthodonture - cont. Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS & 🗗 🛭 7389 Tru Dental PC Mansour, Ahmed DDS & **⊕** 🗟 Fishkill, NY 12524 19 Baker Ave **Sunshine Ortdodontics** (845) 896-5151 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 187 E Market St www.dentaquest.com (845) 849-9522 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 Languages: English www.dentaguest.com (845) 595-2292 Languages: English www.dentaguest.com Saintil, Melissa DDS & 🙃 🖪 Languages: English Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 7389 **Pedodontist** Fishkill, NY 12524 Debiase, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🗈 (845) 896-5151 Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC www.dentaquest.com 738 9 Languages: English Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 Sung, Jin DMD & 🙃 🛭 www.dentaquest.com Trudental PC Languages: English 102 Fulton Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 Kang, Hyun Woo DDS & 🗗 🛭 (845) 454-4800 Trudental PC www.dentaguest.com 102 Fulton Ave Languages: English Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 **Periodontist** (845) 454-4800 www.dentaguest.com Balaster, Sarah DMD & 🗗 🖺 Languages: English Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC 738 9 Noskow, Mayer DDS 🙃 🗈 Fishkill, NY 12524 Pediatric Dentistry Of Pough-(845) 896-5151 keepsie www.dentaquest.com 243 N Rd Languages: English Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-3025 Shah, Serena DDS & 🙃 🖺 www.dentaguest.com Gelbart & Kesselman Dentistry PC Languages: English 7389 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-5151 www.dentaguest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# **Dental Providers**

# **Dentist**

# Abdeh, Adam DDS & 🙃 🛭

Adam Abdeh Dds PC And M W Dental 340 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-1908 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Adams, Mitra DDS & 🙃 🛭

Sohayla S Zivari 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 352-9200 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Adler, Alison DMD & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ahmed, Mohammad DDS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Akhtar, Zakia DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Akhtar, Zakia DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Alvarez, Ivonne DDS & 🗗 🛭

Alvarez Dental 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 827-5617 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Alvarez, Jesus DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Amzallag, Emile DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Emile Amzallag Dds PLLC 581 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1200 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Anoia, Tamika DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Anoia, Tamika DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Anoia, Tamika DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Arbelo Ramos, Alexander DMD &

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Arbelo Ramos, Alexander DMD &

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Arbelo Ramos, Alexander DMD & ⊕ 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ardisana, Antonio DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ardisana, Antonio DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bajtner, Joseph DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bajtner, Joseph DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bardash, Etan DMD 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Barry, Christine DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Barry, Christine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bean, Talia DMD 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bhakta, Jagruti DMD & 🗗 🖺

Target Plaza Dental PLLC 50 Ny-17k Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-8880 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bhatty, Vivek DMD & 🕫 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bhatty, Vivek DMD 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Bhatty, Vivek DMD & ⊕ 🖺

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Bhatty, Vivek DMD & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Blau, Daniel DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Blau, Daniel DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Blumenthal, George DDS & 🙃 🛭

Kindercare Dentistryof Monroe Ny 52 Millpond Pkwy Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 395-0225 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burack, Zachary DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burack, Zachary DDS 🙃 🗈

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burack, Zachary DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burke, Alban DDS & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Burke. Alban DDS & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burke, Alban DDS & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Burke, Alban DDS & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Callaghan, Steven DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Callaghan, Steven DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Campbell, Suzanne DDS 🙃 🛭

Esopus Dental, PC 151 Bowne Dr Walden, NY 12586 (845) 481-7014 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Campbell, Suzanne DDS & 🗗 🛭

Esopus Dental, PC 359 Gibson Hill Rd Chester, NY 10918 (845) 481-7014 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dental Providers - cont.

# Dentist - cont.

# Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Choudhary, Yuvika DDS & 🙃 🗈

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Chung, Jin DDS & 🗗 🖺

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Danas, Anthony DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Danas, Anthony DDS & 🙃 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Danas, Anthony DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Danas, Anthony DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🙃 🛚

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# De Leon, Joseph DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# De Silva, Sujatha DDS 🙃 🛭

Sujatha H De Silva Dds PC 141 Pike St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (718) 556-5432 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Delucia, Etan DDS 🙃 🗈

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Delucia, Etan DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Diament, David DMD 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Diament, David DMD 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

#### Diamond, Aviva DDS 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Dilmanian, Minoo DMD & 🗗 🛭

K & D Dental Associates PLLC 456 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-2828 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Drzymalski. Jolanta DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Duggal, Paul DMD & 🙃 🛭

211 Dental Center 121 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-9919 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Duzdevich, Slavko DDS & € 🗗

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Duzdevich, Slavko DDS & 🙃 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Duzdevich, Slavko DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Duzdevich, Slavko DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Eis, Yecheskel DDS 🙃 🗈

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Elzey, Leonard DDS & 🙃 🗟

Apple Dental 40 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0087 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Faber, Joseph DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Faber, Joseph DDS 🙃 🛚

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dental Providers - cont.

# Dentist - cont.

# Faber, Joseph DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Faber, Marc DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Faber, Marc DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Faber, Marc DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Farkas, Rafael DDS & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Francis, Eric DDS & 🗗 🗈

Dr Francis Dental PC 394 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 226-7548 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Freud, George DDS 🙃 🖺

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ghadimian, Evelyn DMD & 🗗 🗈

Galleria Mall Dental At Crystal Run PC

1 N Galleria Dr Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-9212 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Goldstein, Benjy DDS 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Grover, Janmeet DMD & 🗗 🛚

211 Dental Center 121 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-9919 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Conor DDS & ⊕ 🖺

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Gruffi, Richard DDS & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Richard DDS & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gruffi, Richard DDS & ⊕ 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Gruffi, Richard DDS & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Grun, Andrei DDS 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Halabian, Elnaz DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Halabian. Elnaz DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Harris, Julie DMD & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Harris, Julie DMD & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Harris, Julie DMD & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Heller, Michael DDS @ 2

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Heller, Michael DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Heller, Michael DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hemmings, Robyn DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hemmings, Robyn DMD & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hemmings, Robyn DMD & 🙃 🗟

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hemmings, Robyn DMD & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hira, Ravneet DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Hira, Ravneet DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD & 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hofmann, Kathleen DDS & 🗗 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hou, Chengjie DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hou, Chengjie DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hussain, Wajidul DDS & 🗗 🛭

211 Dental Center 121 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-9919 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jacob, Susanna DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jeong, Jay DDS & 🗗 🗓

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jeong, Jinhoon DDS & 🙃 🖺

Rightly Dental Care P.c. 128 Bailey Farm Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 604-8606 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Jimenez-Soto. Carina DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

#### Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# John, Jacob DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# John, Jacob DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers
Of New York
55 Main St
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 294-0516
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# John, Jacob DDS & 🙃 🗟

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# John, Jacob DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kaci, Kastriot DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Kaci, Kastriot DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers
Of New York
127 E Main St
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 342-5866
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Karounos, Maria DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Karounos, Maria DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kass, Julia DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Kass, Julia DDS & 🙃 🗟

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Katz, Daniel DDS 🔂 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Katz, Daniel DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Katz, Daniel DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

#### Katz, Moshe DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Katz, Zachary DDS 😈 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kavuri, Jyothi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kay, Jeffrey DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kay, Jeffrey DDS ⊕ 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kay, Jeffrey DDS ⊕ 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kesselman, Neil DDS & 🙃 🛭

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kholdarov, Mordakhay DDS & 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kim, Paul DDS & 🗗 🖺

Great Expressions Dental Centers
Of New York
55 Main St
Goshen, NY 10924
(845) 294-0516
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Kim, Paul DDS & 🗗 🛚

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kim, Paul DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Klein, Jeffrey DMD & 🗗 🛭

Kindercare Dentistryof Monroe Ny 52 Millpond Pkwy Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 395-0225 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Kumar, Joseph DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Leben, Oren DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Leben, Oren DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Leben, Oren DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Lee. David DDS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Jennifer DDS & 🙃 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Jennifer DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Jennifer DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Lee, Jennifer DDS & 🗗 🗓

Great Expressions Dental Centers
Of New York
9 Bert Crawford Rd
Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 343-2192
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Theodore DDS & 🕫 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Loewy, Ephraim DDS 🙃 🛭

Highland Falls Dental Group 70 Villa Pkwy Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-3500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Loewy, Ephraim DDS 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Loewy, Ephraim DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Longo, Anthony DDS 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🗈

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Maddalena, Gregory DDS & & 🔁 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Marciano, Michelle DDS 🔂 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Rekha DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mclaughlin, Robert DDS & ⊕ 🗈

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mills, Erica DDS & 🙃 🛭

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nabatian, Azadeh DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nadler, Steven DDS & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nayyar, Sarthak DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nayyar, Sarthak DDS & 🗗 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nayyar, Sarthak DDS 🙃 🛭

Stephen Fassman 215 Larkin Dr Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Navyar, Sarthak DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS & ⊕ 🖪

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 127 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-5866 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS & ତି ଅ

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 55 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-0516 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS 🙃

Stephen Fassman
215 Larkin Dr
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 783-1311
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS & ⊕ 🗈

Great Expressions Dental Centers Of New York 9 Bert Crawford Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2192 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nina, Deborah DDS 🙃 🗈

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Nychka, Bohdan DDS & 🙃 🗈

Oral Dental Health Care PLLC 189 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-1450 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Odinsky, Jonathan DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Odinsky, Jonathan DDS 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Okoronkwo, Onyekachukwu DDS & ⊕ 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center

49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Patel, Milap DDS & 🙃 🗈

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafiq, Najma DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rafiq, Najma DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Rao, Suresh DDS & 🗗 🖺

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rapoport, Peretz DDS 🙃 🛭

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dental Providers - cont.

# Dentist - cont.

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rondon, Betty DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sayeed, Ibrahim DDS & 🗗 🛭

Walden Dental Ny 57 Main St Walden, NY 12586 (845) 713-4822 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Schussheim, Zachary DMD 🙃 🛭

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Schussheim, Zachary DMD &

Pine Bush Dental Group 2412 Ny-52 Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 744-5422 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Schuster, Samuel DDS & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Selevan, Alissa DMD & 🗗 🗈

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Shadman, Sadredine DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Sitler. Christine DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sitler, Christine DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Stucker, Derik DDS & 🙃 🗈

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Stucker, Derik DDS & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Sun, Albert DDS & 🗗 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dental Providers - cont.

# Dentist - cont.

#### Sundaram, Padma DMD & 🗗 🖺

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Svechin, Robert DMD 🙃 🛭

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Svechin, Robert DMD 🙃 🖺

Monroe Dental Group 809 Ny-208 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-5040 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Telisma, Victoria DMD & 🙃 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Uddin, Ashfak DDS & 🗗 🛭

211 Dental Center 121 Wickham Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-9919 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD & 🗗 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD & 🗗 🛚

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 2570 Us Hwy 9w Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 220-3100 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Waldman, Larry DDS & 🙃 🗟

Dolson Ave Dental 75 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1533 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wang, Xiang DDS & 🗗 🛭

Hudson River Healthcare Inc Alamo Migrant Health 888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 378-1160 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# White, Whitney DMD & 🗗 🖺

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-2854 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Dental Providers - cont.

# Dentist - cont.

# White, Whitney DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 147 Lake St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# White, Whitney DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 27 N St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-3900 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# White, Whitney DMD & 🙃 🛭

Cornerstone Family Healthcare 100 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 569-8412 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wilson, Austin DMD & 🗗 🗈

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wiser, Adrian DMD 🙃 🛭

Esopus Dental, PC 151 Bowne Dr Walden, NY 12586 (845) 481-7014 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Wiser, Adrian DMD & 🗗 🖺

Esopus Dental, PC 359 Gibson Hill Rd Chester, NY 10918 (845) 481-7014 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Yarnis, Matthew DDS & 🗗 🛭

Plum Point Dental 3074 Rte 9w New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 561-5366 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Yeroshalmi, Moshe DDS &

Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Zivari, Michelle DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sohayla S Zivari 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 352-9200 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Zivari, Sohayla DDS & 🗗 🛭

Sohayla S Zivari 583 Ny-32 Highland Mills, NY 10930 (845) 352-9200 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Endodontist**

# Schulsinger, Robert DDS & 🙃 🗈

Hudson River Health Care Inc 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Oral Surgeon**

# Allaeb, Yaakov DDS & 🙃 🛭

Great Expressions Dental Centers
Of New York
3 Ctr Hill Rd
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 783-1311
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Bodey, Janet DDS & 🙃 🖺

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Brecher, Eliezer DMD & 🗗 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Han, Daniel DDS & 🗗 🗓

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Dental Providers - cont. Oral Surgeon - cont.

# Hirsch, Bradley DMD & 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Honrado, Maria DMD & 🗗 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Lee, Mimi DDS & 🗗 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Levin, Charles DDS & 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Miller, Patricia DDS & 🗗 🛭

Patricia E Miller Inc 20 Ridge St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-2500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Oh, Eric DDS & 🙃 🛭

Pediatric Dental Arts 127131 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940-5118 (845) 342-5868 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Rosenstock, Jared DMD & 🗗 🖺

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Sybo, Brian DDS & 🗗 🗈

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Titelman, Aron DDS & 🙃 🛭

Manhattan Oral Facial Surgery LLC 360 Ny-211 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 775-4490 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Orthodonture

# Adler, Chaim DDS & 🗗 🛭

Eisenberger And Adler Orthodontics
791 Ny-17m
Monroe, NY 10950
(845) 285-9996
www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English

# Brennan, Allyson DDS 🙃 🛭

Vail Orthodontics 91 Lakes Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 562-2063 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Cohen, Yonatan DMD & 🙃 🛭

Ezras Choilim Health Center 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Hertan, Evan DDS & 🗗 🗈

Chaim Adler Dds Orthodontics PC 791 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (842) 285-9996 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Pai, Satishchandra DDS 🙃 🛭

Vail Orthodontics 91 Lakes Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 562-2063 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Patel, Manish DDS & 🙃 🖺

Orange County Orhodontics 475 Ny-17m Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 774-2724 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

Orange				
Dental Providers - cont.	Pedodontist	Marie, Glenn DDS & 🙃 🛭		
Orthodonture - cont.	Farooq, Shazim DDS 🙃 🛭	Great Expressions Dental Centers		
Patel, Nimesh DMD 🙃 🖺	Pine Bush Dental Group	Of New York		
Vail Orthodontics	2412 Ny-52	127 E Main St		
91 Lakes Rd	Pine Bush, NY 12566	Middletown, NY 10940		
Monroe, NY 10950	(845) 744-5422	(845) 342-5866		
(845) 562-2063	www.dentaquest.com	www.dentaquest.com		
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English	Languages: English		
Languages: English				
Languagest English	Farooq, Shazim DDS 🙃 🛭	Mensah, Josephine DMD & 🙃 🖺		
Schames, Scott DDS & 🙃 🗈	Monroe Dental Group	Great Expressions Dental Centers		
Ezras Choilim Health Center	809 Ny-208	Of New York		
49 Forest Rd	Monroe, NY 10950	127 E Main St		
Monroe, NY 10950	(845) 782-5040	Middletown, NY 10940		
(845) 782-3242	www.dentaquest.com	(845) 342-5866		
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English	www.dentaquest.com		
Languages: English		Languages: English		
	Gold, Tamar DMD 🙃 🛭	Monsoh Josephine DMD A B		
Weisberg, Michael DDS €	Orange County Dental	Mensah, Josephine DMD ⊕ 🛭 Stephen Fassman		
Monroe Office	1 Prag Blvd	215 Larkin Dr		
505 State Route 208	Monroe, NY 10950	Monroe, NY 10950		
Monroe, NY 10950-1607	(845) 783-6664	(845) 783-1311		
(845) 447-6453	www.dentaquest.com	www.dentaquest.com		
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English	Languages: English		
Languages: English		Languages. English		
	Harris, Julie DMD &	Peters, Scott DMD & 🙃 🖫		
Weisberg, Michael DDS & 🙃 🗈	Stephen Fassman	Great Expressions Dental Centers		
Ezras Choilim Health Center	215 Larkin Dr	Of New York		
49 Forest Rd	Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-1311	55 Main St		
Monroe, NY 10950	` '	Goshen, NY 10924		
(845) 782-3242	www.dentaquest.com Languages: English	(845) 294-0516		
www.dentaquest.com	Languages. English	www.dentaquest.com		
Languages: English	Hovsky, Julia DDS & 🙃 🗈	Languages: English		
Weston, Garrett DDS & 🙃 🛚	Target Plaza Dental PLLC			
Garrett Weston Dds	50 Ny-17k	Peters, Scott DMD & 🙃 🛭		
600 Brdway	Newburgh, NY 12550	Great Expressions Dental Centers		
Newburgh, NY 12550	(845) 561-8880	Of New York		
(845) 863-0500	www.dentaquest.com	127 E Main St		
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English	Middletown, NY 10940		
Languages: English		(845) 342-5866		
Latinguages, Eligibil		www.dentaquest.com		
		Languages: English		

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

	Orange
Dental Providers - cont.	Periodontist
Pedodontist - cont.	
Peters, Scott DMD 🙃 🗈	Kass, Gregory DDS ⊕ 🗓 Stephen Fassman
Stephen Fassman	215 Larkin Dr
215 Larkin Dr	Monroe, NY 10950
Monroe, NY 10950	(845) 783-1311
(845) 783-1311	www.dentaquest.com
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English
Languages: English	
	Kass, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🛚
Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS & 🙃 🛭	Great Expressions Dental Centers
Great Expressions Dental Centers	Of New York
Of New York	55 Main St
9 Bert Crawford Rd	Goshen, NY 10924
Middletown, NY 10940	(845) 294-0516
(845) 343-2192	www.dentaquest.com
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English
Languages: English	
	Kass, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🛭
Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS & 🙃 🛭	Great Expressions Dental Centers
Great Expressions Dental Centers	Of New York
Of New York	127 E Main St
55 Main St	Middletown, NY 10940
Goshen, NY 10924	(845) 342-5866
(845) 294-0516	www.dentaquest.com
www.dentaquest.com	Languages: English
Languages: English	
	Kass, Gregory DDS & 🙃 🖺
Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS 🙃 🛭	Great Expressions Dental Centers
Stephen Fassman	Of New York
215 Larkin Dr	9 Bert Crawford Rd
Monroe, NY 10950	Middletown, NY 10940
(845) 783-1311	(845) 343-2192
www.dentaquest.com	www.dentaquest.com
Languages: English	Languages: English
Sung lin DMD A 🖟	
Sung, Jin DMD 🙃	
Orange County Dental 1 Prag Blvd	
_	
Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6664	
www.dentaquest.com	
Languages: English	
Languages. Liigiisii	

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# **Dental Providers**

#### **Dentist**

# Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD & @

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com Languages: English

# Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD & @

 Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ayuko, Vincent DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Ayuko, Vincent DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

www.dentaguest.com Languages: English

(845) 279-4415

# Belgrade, Mila DMD & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Bhasin, Komaljit DDS & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center

155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Chernin, Marina DDS & 🗗 🖪

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Chernin, Marina DDS & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Choi, Howard DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Choudhary, Yuvika DDS & 🗗 🛚

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC.

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Choudhary, Yuvika DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1591 Nv-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Chung, Jin DDS & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Chung, Jin DDS & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Friedman, Robert DMD & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Friedman, Robert DMD & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Garg, Ridhima DDS & € 🗟

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Garland, Christopher DDS 🙃 🛭

Dr Christopher M Garland Dds 263 N Brewster Rd Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-3998 www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Geisler, Benjamin DMD & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center 155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Grcevic, Joan DDS & 🗗 🖺

Open Door Family Medical Center 155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS & @ 2

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Henriquez, Naida DMD & 🗗 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center

155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Kesselman, Neil DDS & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Kesselman, Neil DDS & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC.

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Koh, Joon-Yong DMD & 🙃 🗈

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Nv-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Koh, Joon-Yong DMD & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Krishna, Balu DDS 🙃 🛭

Balu M Krishna

504 N Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-3482

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Leibowitz, Eric DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# **Dental Providers - cont.**

# Dentist - cont.

# Leibowitz, Eric DDS & 🙃 🖪

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Park, Min DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Patel, Milap DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

. --

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Santostefano, Anthony DDS 🙃 🛭

Anthony Santostefano Dds PLLC 2 Clark Pl

2 0/4/10/11

Mahopac, NY 10541

(845) 335-7558

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

Dericise corre.

# Sigona, Richard DDS & 🙃 🛭

Open Door Family Medical Center

155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Sood, Sonia DDS & 🙃 🗟

Open Door Family Medical Center

155 Main St

Brewster, NY 10509

(914) 632-2737

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Waldman, Eric DMD & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Waldman, Eric DMD & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# Waldman, Larry DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Waldman, Larry DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# **Oral Surgeon**

# Oh, Eric DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Oh, Eric DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry

PC

1591 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4415

www.dentaguest.com

Languages: English

# Orthodonture

# Deans, Jodi DDS & 🙃 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC

1620 1

1620 Ny-22

Brewster, NY 10509

(845) 279-4999

www.dentaquest.com

Languages: English

# **Additional Benefits**

See icon guide on page I

# **Putnam**

# Dental Providers - cont. Orthodonture - cont.

# Li, Lok DMD & 🙃 🗓

Pai Orthodontics 667 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 459-8500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Pai, Satishchandra DDS & 🗗 🛭

Pai Orthodontics 667 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 459-8500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Patel, Nimesh DMD & 🗗 🖺

Pai Orthodontics 667 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 459-8500 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Pedodontist**

# Brein, Daniel DMD & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Debiase, Joseph DDS & ⊕ 🗈

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Debiase, Joseph DDS & 🗗 🗈

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1620 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Mathew, Shylon DDS & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Park, Min DDS & 🗗 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509

www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

(845) 279-4415

# Saintil, Melissa DDS & 🗗 🛭

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Periodontist**

# Balaster, Sarah DMD & 🙃 🗟

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1620 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

#### Balaster, Sarah DMD & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1591 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4415 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# Shah, Serena DDS & 🙃 🖺

Gelbart And Kesselman Dentistry PC 1620 Ny-22 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-4999 www.dentaquest.com Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

Dutchess				
Medical Equipment, Supplies &	Other Services	Dsi Dutchess Dialysis Inc & 🙃 🗈		
Providers	Certified Diabetes Educator	2585 S Rd		
Durable Medical Equipment	Wu, Chik Sum RD & 🗗 🛭	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
Fishkill Plains Pharmacy Inc DBA Medicap Pharmacy & 🙃 🛚	Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park	(845) 471-6300 Languages: English		
8 Church St Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 897-0636 Languages: English Medstar Surgical & Breathing	11 Crum Elbow Rd Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020 Languages: English, Cantonese Subspecialty: Nutritionist	Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park & ©  Family Practice Center Of Hyde Park 11 Crum Elbow Rd		
Equipment, Inc & 🙃 🖺	Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-1020		
84 Patrick Ln, Suite 118	Services	Languages: English		
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 204-9446 Languages: English  New Generation Hair Replacement DBA Dream Wigs Boutique & © © New Generation Hair Replacement DBA Dream Wigs Boutique 1545 Ny-52, Suite 15 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-2327 Languages: English  Other Facilities Social Worker	21 Reade Place Asc LLC & © El 21 Reade Place Asc LLC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3300 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-0222 Languages: English  Beacon Dialysis Center, Beacon Dialysis & © El 1485 Ny-9d Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 838-8907 Languages: English  Care, Inc., Hudson Valley Region & © El 201 Manchester Ed	Fishkill Dialysis Center LLC & © © 60 Merritt Blvd, Suite 103 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 440-1280 Languages: English  Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health & © © 29 N Hamilton St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8204 Languages: English  Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health & © ©		
Evercare Choice, Inc DBA Evercare Life, Evercare Choice, Inc & © © 61 Page Park Dr Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 337-4159 Languages: English	301 Manchester Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-8856 Languages: English  Central New York Eye Center, Ltd & 🖸 🖺 22 Green St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 471-3977 Languages: English	3360 Ny-343 Amenia, NY 12501 (845) 373-9006 Languages: English  Hudson Valley Endoscopy Center & ⊕ □ 400 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 202 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-3636 Languages: English		

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

Dutchess				
Other Services - cont.	General Medicine Services	Hospice And Palliative Medicine		
Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Dutchess Ambulatory Surgical	Basovich, Anna DO & <del>ପ</del> ସ		
Services - cont.	Center LLC & ⊕ 🖺	Dyson Center		
Hudson Valley Regional	325 Founders Way	45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor		
Community Health Care, Inc. & 🙃	Poughkeepsie, NY 12603 (845) 473-6144	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500		
Hudson Valley Regional Community Health Care, Inc.	Languages: English	Languages: English, Russian		
301 Manchester Rd	New York Home X Ray LLC & <del>ପ</del> 🏻	Brown, Sarah NP & <del>ថ</del> ា 🛭		
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603	527 Ny-22, Suite 4	Health Quest Medical Practice, PC		
(845) 473-8856	Pawling, NY 12564	45 Reade Pl		
Languages: English	(845) 289-0103	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
	Languages: English	(845) 454-8500		
Liberty Dialysis Hyde Park,		Languages: English		
Liberty Dialysis & 🙃 🛚	Home & Community Based			
386 Violet Ave	Services	Brown, Sarah NP & 🗗 🛚		
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		Dyson Center		
(845) 454-4181	Any-Time Home Care & 🙃 🖺	45 Reade Pl, 1st Floor		
Languages: English	387 Hooker Ave	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
	Poughkeepsie, NY 12603	(845) 454-8500		
Northern Dutchess Hospital & 🙃 🛭	(845) 485-2666	Languages: English		
Northern Dutchess Hospital	Languages: English			
Physical Medicine	Dutchess County Department Of	Desai, Vijay MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺		
11 Crum Elbow Rd	Dutchess County Department Of Healt &	Health Quest Medical Practice, PC		
Hyde Park, NY 12538	85 Civic Ctr Plz, Suite 106	45 Reade Pl, 3rd Floor		
(845) 229-1020	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
Languages: English	(845) 485-7900	(845) 431-5699		
	Languages: English	Languages: English		
Rhinebeck Health Center & 🙃 🖺	Languages. English			
Rhinebeck Health Center	Premier Home Health Care	Dunne, Mary MD Ø & ⊕ 🗈		
216 Fox Hollow Rd	Services, Inc & 🙃 🗈	Health Quest Medical Practice, PC		
Rhinebeck, NY 12572	1285 Us-9, Corporate Park, Suite 1	45 Reade Pl		
(845) 243-3306	Wappingers Falls, NY 12590	Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
Languages: English	(845) 214-0870	(845) 454-8500		
The Surgery Center At Ortho-	Languages: English	Vassar Brothers Medical Center		
pedic Associates LLC & 🕫 🛭		Languages: English		
1910 S Rd, Suite C		Murphy, Brian MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭		
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		Health Quest Medical Practice, PC		
(845) 218-4211		45 Reade Pl		
(O-2) 510 -511		Poughkeepsie, NY 12601		
Languages: English				
Languages: English				
Languages: English		(845) 454-8500 Languages: English		

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# **Dutchess**

# Other Services - cont. Hospice And Palliative Medicine cont.

# Pan, Li DO ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c.

45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Languages: English

# Ryan, Bernadette NP & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English

# Sager, Lisa MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Valley Medical Health Choices PC 374 Violet Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 240-7557 Languages: English

# **Institutional Ltc Services**

# And Nursing At Beacon, Vs Servicer At Beaco & ⊕ 🖸

10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600 Languages: English

# And Nursing At River Valley, River Valley Operati & 🙃 🗈

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

# Ferncliff Nursing Home & 🗗 🛭

21 Ferncliff Dr Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-2011 Languages: English

# Renaissance Health Care Group LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab & Nursing Care Cent & 🙃 🛽

4975 Albany Post Rd Staatsburg, NY 12580 (845) 889-4500 Languages: English

# River Valley Care Center Inc & 🙃 🛭

140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

# Sapphire Nursing At Wappingers LLC & ⊕ 🗓

37 S Mesier Ave Wappingers Falls, NY 12590 (845) 297-3793 Languages: English

# The Baptist Home At Brookmeade & 🙃 🛭

46 Brookmeade Drive Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-2071 Languages: English

# The Center For Rehabilitation And Healthcare At Dutchess LLC

**2 6** ₺

9 Reservoir Rd Pawling, NY 12564 (845) 855-5700 Languages: English

# Wingate At Dutchess Inc & 🗗 🛭

3 Summit Ct Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-1500 Languages: English

# Wingate At St Francis DBA Wingate At Beacon 🙃 🗈

10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600 Languages: English

# **Neurological Surgery**

# Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🗈 Westchester Medical Center

Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 New York Presbyterian Hospital -Columbia University Medical Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Alsdorf, Emily NP & 🙃 🛭

Department Of Neurosurgery PLLC 19 Baker Ave Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 278-5687 Languages: English

# Cho, Michael MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

## **Dutchess**

# Other Services - cont. Neurological Surgery - cont.

# Gandhi, Chirag MD ⊘ & ⊕ 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Gandhi, Chirag MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Garell, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Department Of Neurosurgery PLLC 207 Washington St, Suite 202 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 278-5687 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

#### Gilligan, Jeffrey MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800

# Kimble, Kelsey NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363

Languages: English

# Kimble, Kelsey NP & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Languages: English

## Kinon, Merritt MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health Center Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center Westchester County Medical

Languages: English, Spanish

Center

# Kinon, Merritt MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center
Advanced Physician Services, PC
19 Baker Ave, Suite 301
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
(845) 483-5951
Lincoln Hospital & Mental Health
Center
Bronx-Lebanon Hospital Center
Westchester County Medical
Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Kroff, Angela NP & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

## Kroff, Angela NP & 🗗 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Kurian, Christeena MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

#### Lebovitz, Jonathon MD & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1800 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

## **Dutchess**

# Other Services - cont. Neurological Surgery - cont.

#### Marcus, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl, Suite 3100 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1880

Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

# Mcnulty, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Jacklab Inc. DBA John Mcnulty, Md 6369 Mill St. Suite 201 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 516-4836 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Albany Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

# Mcnulty, John MD ⊘ & 🗗 🗈

Eriver Neurology Of New York 200 Westage Business Ctr Dr, Suite 324 Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 452-9750 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Albany Medical Center Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

#### Mohan, Avinash MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Spanish

# Patel, Vikas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

## Patel, Vikas MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English

## Penn, David MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 30 Columbia St

Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Languages: English

# Reyes-Pastorella, Evangeline NP **2 6** ₺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, Tagalog

# Santarelli, Justin MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physicians Services PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-1222 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English, German

## Sukul, Vishad MD ② & 🙃 🛭

Westchester County Health Care Corporation DBA Westchester M 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Languages: English

## Tandon, Adesh MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice. P.c. 30 Columbia St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Tandon, Adesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 21 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 214-1922 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

## Tandon, Adesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 6511 Spring Brook Ave Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 876-3001 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

## **Dutchess**

# Other Services - cont. Neurological Surgery - cont.

## Tandon, Adesh MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 45 Reade Pl Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-8500 Vassar Brothers Medical Center

Languages: English

Languages: English

# Tyagi, Rachana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000

## Tyagi, Rachana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5951 Languages: English

# Varghese, Sherine NP & 🗗 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

# Wainwright, John MD ∅ & 😈 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 19 Baker Ave, Suite 301 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363 Languages: English

# Wainwright, John MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-2363

Languages: English

# **Plastic Surgery**

## Frants, Anna MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 Languages: English

Subspecialty: Otolaryngology

## Fugo, Jonathan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Hudson Dermatology PC 29 Fox St, 4th Floor Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 473-2350 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

# Fugo, Jonathan DO ⊘ & 🗗 🖺

Hudson Dermatology PC 969 Main St, Suite D Fishkill, NY 12524 (845) 896-7730 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Languages: English

## Gabey, Marthe MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗟

Languages: English

Empire Wound Physicians Services PLLC 21 Ferncliff Dr Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 516-1663

# Gabey, Marthe MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Empire Wound Physicians Services PLLC 140 Main St Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 454-7600 Languages: English

# Gabey, Marthe MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Empire Wound Physicians Services PLLC 419 N Quaker Ln Hyde Park, NY 12538 (845) 229-9177 Languages: English

#### Hagerty, Thomas MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛚

Mid Hudson Plastic Surgery Center 6734 Us-9 Rhinebeck, NY 12572 (845) 338-0789 Northern Dutchess Hospital Languages: English

## Huang, Ke Nan MD ② & € 🗟

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6416 Languages: English, French, Chinese, Mandarin

#### Paulin, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6416 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

	Dutchess
Other Services - cont.	Zellner, Elizabeth MD 🛭 🕏 🖥
Plastic Surgery - cont.	Westchester Medical Center
Perakis, Helen MD © & 🗗 Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (845) 483-5000 Good Samaritan Hospital Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English, Spanish	Advanced Physician Services, PC 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7934 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English
Ritter, Edmond MD ② & 🔁 🖸 University Of Vermont Medical Center, Inc 241 N Rd Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 909-6416 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English	
Rubinstein, Joshua MD ② & 🙃 🗈 Empire Wound Physicians Services PLLC 10 Hastings Dr Beacon, NY 12508 (845) 440-1600 Languages: English	
Zellner, Elizabeth MD ② & ⊕ ☐ Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services, PC 1 Webster Ave, Suite 502 Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 (914) 493-7934 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English	

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# Orange

# Medical Equipment, Supplies & Providers

# **Durable Medical Equipment**

# A Medical Supply & 🙃 🗈

16 Hayes Ct, #112 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-6678 Languages: English

# Advanced Oxy-Med Services, Inc., Advanced Oxy-Med Ser & 🙃

5 Jeanne Dr, Suite 3 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 838-4747 Languages: English

# Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA Aliton's Pharmacy Home Healthcare Centers & ⊕ 🗓

10 Sussex St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-8314 Languages: English

#### Deco Associates LLC & ⊕ 🖪

Deco Associates LLC 3141 Rte 9w, Suite 300 New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 294-4208 Languages: English

#### Lincare Inc. & 🙃 🗈

88 Fowler St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 566-6955 Languages: English

## Lincare Inc. & 🙃 🛭

831 Little Britain Rd New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 566-0062

Languages: English

# Lincare, Inc, Lincare, Inc & € 🛭

88 Fowler St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 856-6955 Languages: English

#### Medi-Fair Inc & ⊕ 🛭

670 Ny-211, Suite 2 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 692-2100 Languages: English

#### Medi-Fair Inc & 🗗 🛭

75 Crystal Run Rd, Suite G30 Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 794-2323 Languages: English

# New England Orthotic & Prosthetic Systems LLC & ⊕ 🗓

745 Ny-17m, Suite 107 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 565-1770 Languages: English

# Pomac & 🙃 🗟

189 Monhagen Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (800) 946-9170 Languages: English

# Other Facilities Social Worker

# Evercare Choice, Inc DBA Evercare Life, Evercare Choice, Inc & ⊕ 🗵

31 Cerone Pl Newburgh, NY 12550 (855) 485-6697 Languages: English

# **Other Services**

## **Certified Diabetes Educator**

# Spreitzer, Barbara NP & 🙃 🛭

Horizon Medical Group PC DBA Horizon Family Medical Group 30 Hatfield Ln, Suite 101 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-2733 Languages: English

# Comprehensive Specialty Clinic Services

# Best Healthcare, Inc, Best Healthcare, Inc & ⊕ 🛽

22 Van Buren Dr, Suite 102 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-2222 Languages: English

# Cornerstone Family Healthcare & ⊕ 🖟

147 Lake St

Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# Cornerstone Family Healthcare & ⊕ 🖟

140 Hammond St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# Cornerstone Family Healthcare & ⊕ ®

99 Cameron St Pine Bush, NY 12566 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Other Services - cont. **Comprehensive Specialty Clinic** Services - cont.

# **Cornerstone Family Healthcare &**

14 Grove St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# **Cornerstone Family Healthcare &**

6 🛭

127 Main St Highland Falls, NY 10928 (845) 446-4076 Languages: English

# **Cornerstone Family Healthcare & 6** 🛭

10 Benton Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# **Cornerstone Family Healthcare &** <del>6</del> 🛭

91 Blooming Grove Turnpike New Windsor, NY 12553 (845) 220-2074 Languages: English

# **Cornerstone Family Healthcare &**

**a** 🗟

3 Commercial Pl Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 220-2146 Languages: English

# Cornerstone Family Healthcare & **6** 🖸

290 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 563-8000 Languages: English

# **Crystal Run Ambulatory Surgery** Center Of Middletown, LLC & 🙃 🛭

95 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 703-3800 Languages: English

# Dsi Dutchess Dialysis Inc & ⊕ 🛭

39 N Plank Rd. Suite 5 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 476-3788 Languages: English

# **Eastern Orange Ambulatory** Surgery Center LLC & @ 12

21 Laurel Ave, Suite 120 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 458-7800 Languages: English

# Ezras Choilim Health Center, inc.

£ <del>6</del> ₽

Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. 49 Forest Rd Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 782-3242 Languages: English

# **Fms-Middletown Dialysis Center** £ <del>6</del> ₽

Fms-Middletown Dialysis Center 220 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 695-1200 Languages: English

# **Harriman Partners LLC Premier** Dialysis Center & 🙃 🖺

30 Hatfield Ln, Building 2 Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 781-7100 Languages: English

# **Hudson River Health Care Inc** D/B/A Sun River Health & 🙃 🛭

888 Pulaski Hwy Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 651-2298 Languages: English

# **Hudson Valley Ambulatory** Surgery LLC & ⊕ 🖸

75 Crystal Run Rd, Building B Suite 225 Middletown, NY 10940

(845) 692-9900 Languages: English

# Lsl Newburgh LLC DBA Liberty Hudson Valley Dialysis & 🗗 🛭

4 Corwin Ct Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-7711 Languages: English

# **Orange County Cerebral Palsy** Associates D/B/A Inspire & ⊕ 🛭

2 Fletcher St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8806 Languages: English

# Wallkill Valley Health Center & @

Wallkill Valley Health Center 75 Orange Ave Walden, NY 12586 (845) 778-2700 Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Other Services - cont.

# **General Medicine Services**

# New Windsor Family Care LLC, New Windsor Family C & ⊕ 🗓

377 Brdway Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 562-2191 Languages: English

# Wellness Home Care Ltd & € 🗗

252 Main St Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 294-8364 Languages: English

# Home & Community Based Services

# Any-Time Home Care & 🙃 🛭

410 Gidney Ave Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 565-1212 Languages: English

## Any-Time Home Care & 🗗 🗈

9-1/2 Dolson Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-4222 Languages: English

# Mid-Hudson Managed Home Care, Inc. & ⊕ 🛚

243 Ny-17k Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 567-3022 Languages: English

# Home/Congregate Meal Services

# Grace Episcopal Church - The Guild Of St Margaret & 🙃 🗈

12 Depot St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 344-0569 Languages: English

# **Hospice And Palliative Medicine**

# Belser, Danielle MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 70 Dubois St Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 534-7080 St Lukes Cornwall Hospital Languages: English

# Cardenas Mori, Jhosselini MD Ø & ⊕ □

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Catskill Regional Medical Center Montefiore Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English

#### Fattakhov, Emma MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Orange Regional Medical Center 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-1103 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English Subspecialty: Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)

# Kaur, Sukhdeep MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 120 Highland Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1033 Catskill Regional Medical Center Orange Regional Medical Center Languages: English, Hindi, Punjabi

# Moloney, Irene NP & ⊕ 🖺

Ghvhs Medical Group PC 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-7575 Orange Regional Medical Center Catskill Regional Medical Center Languages: English

## Motta, Tonianne NP & 🗗 🛭

Ghvhs Medical Group PC DBA Catskill Regional Medical Group 707 E Main St Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 333-2312 Languages: English

#### **Institutional Ltc Services**

# Campbell Hall Rehabilitation Center & ⊕ 🖺

23 Kiernan Rd Campbell Hall, NY 10916 (845) 294-1328 Languages: English

## Glen Arden, Inc & 🗗 🛭

214 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-1400 Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# **Orange**

# Other Services - cont. Institutional Ltc Services - cont.

# Goshen Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing & Rehab At Goshen & 🙃 🗈

46 Harriman Dr Goshen, NY 10924 (845) 360-1200 Languages: English

# Hrnc Operating LLC DBA Highland Rehabilitation And Nursing Center & ⊕ 🗈

120 Highland Ave Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 342-1033 Languages: English

# Mercy Community Hospital DBA Bonsec & ♥ 🗓

160 E Main St Port Jervis, NY 12771 (845) 858-7000 Languages: English

# Montgomery Nursing And Rehabilitation Center & **⊕** 🗈

2817 Albany Post Rd Montgomery, NY 12549 (845) 457-3155 Languages: English

# Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill & ⊕ 🗵

172 Meadow Hill Rd Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 564-1700 Languages: English

# Park Manor Acquisition II LLC & $\pmb{\vartheta}$

121 Dunning Rd Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 343-0801 Languages: English

# **Plastic Surgery**

# Huang, Ke Nan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 108 Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 909-6416 Languages: English, French,

Languages: English, French, Chinese, Mandarin

## Koch, Robert Michael MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Brain & Spine Surgeons Of New York, PC 70 Hatfield Ln, Suite 201 Goshen, NY 10924 (914) 948-8448 Hudson Valley Hospital Center White Plains Hospital Medical Center

Lenox Hill Hospital Languages: English

## Linetskaya, Diana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 1418 Route 300, Unit 6 Newburgh, NY 12550 (845) 561-0642 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Good Samaritan Hospital Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

# Linetskaya, Diana MD 🛭 & 🙃 🗈

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 21 Laurel Ave, Suite 240 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 237-7040 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Good Samaritan Hospital Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Russian

## Linetskaya, Diana MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛭

Hudson Vista Medical, PC 19 Laurel Ave, Ll1 Cornwall, NY 12518 (845) 534-7080 St. Luke's Cornwall Hospital/Newburgh Good Samaritan Hospital Mount Sinai Medical Center Languages: English, Russian, French, Chinese, Haitian-Creole, Hindi, Japanese

#### Paulin, Ethan MD ⊘ & 🙃 🛚

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Service PC 100 Crystal Run Rd Middletown, NY 10941 (914) 909-6416 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# Ritter, Edmond MD ⊘ & 🙃 🖺

Westchester Medical Center Advanced Physician Services PC 100 Crystal Run Rd, Suite 108 Middletown, NY 10941 (845) 294-3312 Westchester County Medical Center

Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

	Orange	
Other Services - cont.		
Plastic Surgery - cont.		

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

# Medical Equipment, Supplies & Providers Durable Medical Equipment

# Drug World Of Cold Springs, Inc & ⊕ 🛚

55 Chestnut St Cold Spring, NY 10516 (845) 265-6352 Languages: English

# **Other Services**

# Comprehensive Specialty Clinic Services

# Care, Inc., Hudson Valley Region & ⊕ 🛭

15 Mt Ebo Rd S, Suite 1 Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

## Celia Dill Dialysis Center & 🗗 🛭

Celia Dill Dialysis Center 667 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 123 Barns Office Center Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-4150 Languages: English

# Open Door Family Medical Center, Inc & ⊕ 🛭

155 Main St Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 279-6999 Languages: English

#### Putnam Gi LLC & 🗗 🛭

Languages: English

667 Stoneleigh Ave, Building A Suite 204 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5223

# **Putnam**

# St Christopher's Inn, Inc & 🙃 🛭

21 Franciscan Way Garrison, NY 10524 (845) 335-1104 Languages: English

# Ucp Associates Of Putnam And Southern Dutchess Counties Inc DBA Hudson Vall & ⊕ 🗈

15 Mt Ebo Rd S Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 878-9078 Languages: English

# **Institutional Ltc Services**

# Putnam Nursing And Rehabilitation Center & **©** □

404 Ludingtonville Rd Holmes, NY 12531 (845) 878-3241 Languages: English

### Putnam Ridge & 🙃 🛭

46 Mount Ebo Rd North Brewster, NY 10509 (845) 278-3636 Languages: English

# **Neurological Surgery**

#### Alsdorf, Emily NP & 🗗 🛭

Department Of Neurosurgery PLLC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-122 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5687 Languages: English

# Cho, Michael MD & 🗗 🛭

Nuvance Health Medical Practice, P.c. 150 Ny-52 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 228-2910 Northern Dutchess Hospital Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English, Korean

#### Garell, Paul MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈

Department Of Neurosurgery PLLC 670 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite C-122 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 278-5687 Westchester County Medical Center Languages: English

## Lebovitz, Jonathon MD & 🗗 🛭

Putnam Hospital Center 670 Stoneleigh Ave Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 219-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# Lebovitz, Jonathon MD & 🗗 🛚

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 214-1922 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

#### Marcus, Joshua MD ⊘ & 🗗 🛭

Health Quest Medical Practice, PC 665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205 Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 214-1922 Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English

# **Other Services**

See icon guide on page I

See feelingulate on page 1
Other Services - cont.
Neurological Surgery - cont.
Moyle, Henry MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗓
Nypmg- Hudson Valley- 1756 Rt.
9d 2nd Floor
1756 Ny-9d, 2nd Floor Cold Spring, NY 10516
(914) 739-1219
Queens Hospital Center Elmhurst Hospital Center
Languages: English
Sanderson, Scott MD ⊘ & 🙃 🗈
Health Quest Medical Practice, PC
665 Stoneleigh Ave, Suite 205
Carmel, NY 10512 (845) 214-1300
Putnam Hospital Center
Vassar Brothers Medical Center Languages: English
Tandon, Adesh MD ∅ & 🗗 🖺 Putnam Hospital Center
670 Stoneleigh Ave
Carmel, NY 10512
(845) 279-5711 Vassar Brothers Medical Center
Languages: English

# 2025 Pharmacy Directory



Wellcare Fidelis Assist (HMO-POS)
Wellcare Fidelis Dual Access (HMO D-SNP)
Wellcare Fidelis Simple (HMO-POS)

# This pharmacy directory was updated on 09/23/2024.

For more recent information or other questions, please contact Wellcare By Fidelis Care at **1-800-247-1447** or, for TTY users, **711**. Hours of operation are Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Between October 1 and March 31, representatives are available Sunday - Saturday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Changes to our pharmacy network may occur during the benefit year. An updated Pharmacy Directory is located on our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**. You may also call Member Services toll-free at **1-800-247-1447** (TTY users should call **711**) for updated information.



# **Section 3 - Pharmacy Introduction**

This booklet provides a list of our network pharmacies. To get a complete description of your prescription coverage, including how to fill your prescriptions, please review the Evidence of Coverage and the Wellcare Fidelis Assist (HMO-POS), Wellcare Fidelis Dual Access (HMO D-SNP), Wellcare Fidelis Simple (HMO-POS) formulary.

When this pharmacy directory refers to "we," "us," or "our," it means Wellcare By Fidelis Care. When it refers to "plans" or "our plans" it means Wellcare Fidelis Assist (HMO-POS), Wellcare Fidelis Dual Access (HMO D-SNP), Wellcare Fidelis Simple (HMO-POS).

We call the pharmacies on this list our "network pharmacies" because we have made arrangements with them to provide prescription drugs to plan enrollees. In most cases, your prescriptions are covered under our plans only if they are filled at a network pharmacy or through our mail service pharmacy. Once you go to one pharmacy, you are not required to continue going to the same pharmacy to fill your prescription, but can switch to any other of our network pharmacies. We will fill prescriptions at non-network pharmacies under certain circumstances as described in your Evidence of Coverage.

All network pharmacies may not be listed in this directory. Pharmacies may have been added or removed from the list after this directory was printed. This means the pharmacies listed here may no longer be in our network, or there may be newer pharmacies in our network that are not listed. This list is current as of 09/23/2024. For the most current list, please contact us. Our contact information appears on the first page and back cover of this booklet.

You can go to all the pharmacies on this list, but your costs for some drugs may be less at pharmacies in this list that offer preferred cost sharing. We have marked these pharmacies with an asterisk (\*\*) to distinguish them from other pharmacies in our network that offer standard cost sharing.

You can get prescription drugs shipped to your home through our network mail order delivery program, which is called Express Scripts Pharmacy. For more information, please contact us or see the mail service section of this Pharmacy Directory.

**This directory is for Dutchess, Orange, Putnam.** However, we cover a larger service area, and there are more providers and pharmacies available in our plan network not listed in this directory. To receive a directory of your plan's entire provider network, please call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and back cover of this booklet, or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Pharmacies in this directory are grouped by type of pharmacy and listed alphabetically, by County and City.

If you have questions about any of the above, please see the first page and back cover of this directory for information on how to contact us.

To access Wellcare By Fidelis Care's online pharmacy directory, you can visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**. For any questions about the information contained in this directory call Member Services at the phone number listed on the first page of this booklet.

# How to read our pharmacy listings

Pharmacy Name

**Pharmacy** 



Indicates Extended Medication Supply available

Pharmacy Address and Phone Number

123 Main Street Anytown, FL 12345 (555) 555-5555/ TTY **711**  Participates in Preferred Cost-Sharing

Indicates e-Prescribing available

Indicates 24-Hour Pharmacy

#### **Icon Guide:**



**Extended Medication Supply:** Some pharmacies offer an extended supply of medications. These pharmacies are identified by the Extended Medication Supply icon after the pharmacy name. Prior to filling your prescription, please call the pharmacy directly to confirm it has the quantity of medication you need.



**24-Hour Pharmacy:** Some pharmacies are open 24 hours a day. These pharmacies are identified by the 24-Hour Pharmacy icon after the pharmacy name. Prior to filling your prescription, please call the pharmacy directly to confirm it is open 24 hours a day.



**e-Prescribing:** Some pharmacies offer e-Prescribing. This means the pharmacy will accept electronic prescriptions directly from your physician's office. Pharmacies that offer e-Prescribing are identified by the e-Prescribing icon after the pharmacy name.



**Preferred Cost-Sharing:** Some pharmacies offer preferred cost sharing. Pharmacies that offer preferred cost-sharing are identified with an asterisk. As a member, you may have your prescriptions filled by any network pharmacy; however, the amount you pay may be lower using a network pharmacy that offers preferred cost sharing than a network pharmacy that offers standard cost sharing.

# **Retail Pharmacies including Chain Pharmacies**

# **Dutchess Pine Plains Pharmacy** 2961-2965 Church St Pine Plains, NY 12567 (518) 398-5588/TTY: 711 **Orange Bdrn Pharmacy LLC, Bdrn** 13 James P Kelly Way, Suite F Middletown, NY 10940 (845) 467-4064/TTY: 711 Kiryas Joel Pharmacy Inc. 51 Forest Rd, Suite 211 Monroe, NY 10950 (845) 783-3399/TTY: 711

# **Mail Order Pharmacy**

You can get prescription drugs shipped to your home through our network mail order delivery program, which is called Express Scripts Pharmacy. For refills of your mail order prescriptions, you have the option to sign up for an automatic refill program. Under this program, we will start to process your next refill automatically when our records show that you should be close to running out of your drug. We will contact you prior to shipping each refill to make sure you are in need of more medication. You can cancel scheduled refills if you have enough of your medication or if your medication has changed. If you choose not to use the auto refill program, please contact us **14 calendar days** before you think the drugs you have on hand will run out to make sure your next order is shipped to you in time. To opt out of the automatic refill program, please contact us at **1-833-750-0201** (TTY **711**), 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or visit **express-scripts.com/rx**.

Typically, you should expect to receive your prescription drugs within **14 calendar days** from the time that the mail service pharmacy receives the order. If you do not receive your prescription drugs within this time, please contact us at **1-833-750-0201** (TTY **711**), 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or visit **express-scripts.com/rx**.

	All Counties	
Express Scripts® Pharmacy  ■ ■ ★  1-833-750-0201 (TTY: 711)		
24 hours a day, 7 days a week		
express-scripts.com/rx		

# **Home Infusion Pharmacies**

Wellcare By Fidelis Care will cover home infusion therapy if:

- Your prescription drug is on the Wellcare By Fidelis Care List of Covered Drugs or you have an exception;
- Wellcare By Fidelis Care has approved your prescription drug for home infusion therapy; and
- Your prescription is written by an authorized prescriber.

There are currently no home infusion pharmacies available in this area. To get current information about Wellcare By Fidelis Care home infusion pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and back cover of this booklet.
this area. To get current information about Wellcare By Fidelis Care home infusion pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at  www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and
information about Wellcare By Fidelis Care home infusion pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at  www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and
Fidelis Care home infusion pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at  www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and
pharmacies in your area, please visit our website at  www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and
visit our website at  www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or  call Member Services at the  number listed on the first page and
call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and
call Member Services at the number listed on the first page and

# **Long-term Care Pharmacies**

Residents of a long-term care facility may access their prescription drugs covered under Wellcare By Fidelis Care through the facility's long-term care pharmacy or another network long-term care pharmacy.

There are currently no long-term	
care pharmacies available in this	
region. To get current information	
about Wellcare By Fidelis Care	
long-term care pharmacies in your	
area, please visit our website at	
www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or	
call Member Services at the	
number listed on the first page and	
back cover of this booklet.	

# Indian Health Service/Tribal/Urban Indian Health Program (I/T/U)

Only Native Americans and Alaska natives have access to Indian Health Service/Tribal/ Urban Indian Health Program (I/T/U) Pharmacies through the Wellcare By Fidelis Care pharmacy network. Those other than Native Americans and Alaska natives may be able to access these pharmacies under limited circumstances (e.g., emergencies).

There are currently no I/T/U	
pharmacies available in this area.	
To get current information about	
Wellcare By Fidelis Care I/T/U	
pharmacies in your area, please	
visit our website at	
www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY or	
call Member Services at the	
number listed on the first page and	
back cover of this booklet.	

# **Specialty Pharmacies**

Our specialty pharmacies are available at no extra cost to members taking drugs used to treat long-term, complex, or rare chronic conditions such as cancer, rheumatoid arthritis, H.I.V. or hemophilia. We can help you to manage side effects and symptoms, ensure you take drugs timely and as prescribed, and guide you through order refills.

	All Counties	
AcariaHealth Specialty Pharmacy 1-855-535-1815 TTY: 711		
Accredo Health Group 1-833-750-9975 TTY: 711		
CVS Caremark Specialty Pharmacy 1-800-237-2767 TTY: 711		
Walgreens Specialty Pharmacy 1-888-782-8443 TTY: 711		

# **Provider Index**

You may find providers in this index by searching alphabetically by provider name then page number, where you may locate their listing.

For the most up-to-date listing of network providers, visit our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Numerics	Agarwal, Arun MD193, 395	Alasio, Teresa MD303
	Agarwal, Arvind MD228, 271	Alatevi, Eric MD262
21 Reade Place Asc LLC527	Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD 68,	Alders, Cara MS 290-291
A	228, 233	Alexander, Terry NP51
A Medical Supply534	Agheli, Aref MD293	Alfinito, Mary MSW465
Abadir, Adel MD 80, 196, 245,	Agochiya, Jyotika MD145, 285	Ali, Ferhina MD480
327	Aguirre Guerrero, Kayla MSW	Ali, Mirghani MD12
Abbi, Rakesh MD303	432	Ali, Mohamed MD260
Abbott House425	Agyemang, Joseph MD39	Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO1
Abdalla, Adel MD328	Ahari, Shahram MD 86, 131, 254,	Aligene, Kathy MD214
Abdeh, Adam DDS504	275	Allaeb, Yaakov DDS519
Abouezzi, Ziad MD111	Aharon, Alon MD 111, 213, 378,	Allen, Christopher MD285
Abourbih, Samuel MD360	398-399	Allen, Joel MD285
Abraham, Ashly NP370	Ahmad, Hasan MD 128, 271-272,	Alley, Roland DPT305
Abraham, Joel DO86, 370	381	Allison, Kristin MD461
Abraham, Melissa MSW432	Ahmad, Imtiaz MD328	Aloi Deheza, Maria BS384
Abrahams, Michael MD285	Ahmad, Moeed MD 410-411	Alsdorf, Emily NP529, 539
Abubaker, Syed MD86, 253	Ahmad, Rehan DO260	Alshalabi, Munther MD 282,
Abushahin, Imad MD295	Ahmed, Faruque DO265	453-454
Access Supports For Living, Inc.	Ahmed, Mohammad DDS504	Altis, Zoe MSW465
425	Ahmed, Tauseef MD122, 155	Alvarez, Ivonne DDS504
Access: Supports For Living Inc	Ahn, Daniel DO486	Alvarez, Jeffrey BS 173, 305,
402, 425-426	Ahn, Sungkee MD328	388-389
Accettura, Joseph OD OPTOMET-	Ahuja, Anahita DO1	Alvarez, Jesus DDS491, 504
RIST489	Ahuja, Priyanka MSW402	Alvaer Kristina DDT
Acierno, Nicholas NP254	Ahuja, Sonia MS	Alvear, Krystine DPT389
Acierno, Nicole DPT173, 305	Aiello, Michael MD 196, 328, 395	Amarteifio, Francis MD86 Amatulle, Philip MD 196-197
Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Ailerstok, Mark MD159, 295	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD 122, 155,
131, 410	Alterela Fuerista MD86, 370	380, 387
Acosta, Suzanne MA452	Akerele, Evaristo MD275, 453	Amchentsev, Alexey MD324
Act In Orange County425	Akhtar, Naheed MD411 Akhtar, Zakia DDS491, 504	Amin, Abha MD480
Adams, Andrew DDS491	Akhter, Mohammad MD12	Amin, Nadia MD53
Adams, Mitra DDS504	Akl, Michel MD225	Aming, Jeanean NP 131-132, 275,
Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD 1	Akl, Raouf BS305	411, 454
Adler, Alison DMD504	Al Shaer, Mays MD78	Amirhamzeh, Daniel MD 328
Adler, Chaim DDS520	Al Shetawi, Al Haitham MD501	Amnott, Craig DO23
Adler, Stephen MD136	Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD139, 529	Amoako, Cindy NP51
Advanced Oxy-Med Services, Inc.,	Al-Tariq, Quazi MD453	Amodeo, Thomas DC
Advanced Oxy-Med Ser534	Alacar, Danilo DPT305	Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD
Afful, Charles MD453, 461	Alam, Afsana DO51	
Afshar, Alex MD501 Afzal, Saba MD1	Alam, Mehjabeen MD39	Amsalem, Yoram MD233, 272
Agarwal, Anupma MD170	Alampur, Uma MD139	Amzallag, Emile DDS504
Agai wai, Aliupilia WD170	, , ,	<i>G,</i>

A - cont.	Arias, Annamaria DO1	В
And Nursing At Beacon, Vs	Arlow, Samantha NP111 Arms Acres465	Babalola, Gbolagade DO 286
Servicer At Beaco529	Arnold, Regina NP13	Babapoor, Savalan MD40, 233
And Nursing At River Valley, River	Aro, Dominic DO269	Babu, Sateesh MD .119, 268, 379
Valley Operati 153, 173, 212,	Arocho-Mercado, Nancy MSW	Babu, Subin BS306
529	465	Bacayo, Nina BS389
Anders, Maureen DPT306	Arora, Anubha MD145	Bachenheimer, Barry MSW433
Anderson, Amy MSW465	Arumugam, Vasanthi MD13	Bacon, Hank DO1
Anderson, Carinne MD111	Asaro Pena, Janette DC240	Badami, Chirag MD353
Anderson, Forrest MD160	Ashburn Jr, John PHD420	Badding, Nancy MSW465
Anderson, Ingrid MSW432	Ashfaq, Amna DPM216, 399	Baez, Jose MD146
Anderson, Lori DO170, 303	Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP52	Baez, Susan NP411
Andin, Perla MD39	Ashraf, Khurram DO 104-105	Baharani, Reena MD411, 472
Angelo, Denise MSW465	Ashraf, Mirza MD366	Baig, Sana NP52
Anghelescu, Dan MD197	Asiedu, Mary NP454	Bajaj, Rishi MD128, 272
Anjou, Athalie NP254	Asiedu, Sandra NP52	Bajaj, Sonal MD40, 270
Anoia, Tamika DDS504	Asmat, Parvez MD328	Bajtner, Joseph DDS505
Antar, Koshnaf MD 350-351	Assante, William MD 136-137,	Bakhru, Aruna MD
Antin, Brittany DPT389	279-280	Balaster, Sarah DMD503, 526
Antoine, Christina MD	Astruc, Elzabeth DPT173	Ballen, Ana NP52 Balutowski, Marek MD1, 132
Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402	Atalay, Yahya MD139	Bambino, Nicholas MD40, 262
Antonetz, Theodore DPM356	Athans, Lindsay NP 111, 145-146	Banerji, Dahlia MD234
Antonio, Joseph MD197, 395	Ather, Kashif MD61	Bank, Michael MD53
Antony, Simy NP51-52 Anwar, Asghar MD13	Atkins, Ryan DPT174	Bank, Sema MD286
Any-Time Home Care528, 536	Atkinson, Rosa MD286	Banker, Maryellen MSW 433
Anyadike, Peace OD OPTOMET-	Atlas, Gregg DPM 356-357	Banse, Kristin BS306
RIST483	Attach Mathematica N.B.	Baranaskas, Erika NP242
Apedo, Margaret MD103, 376	Attreed, Katherine NP30	Barao, Rosemary MSW433
Apedo, Matthew MD76	Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD 491, 523	Barboe, Erin MSW433
Apfelbaum, Mark MD233, 272	Aucoin, Jennifer MS389	Bardash, Etan DMD505
Aponte, Raven MA382	Auerbach, Meredith DPT174	Bareket, Henry MD286
Appelbaum, Michelle NP282	August, Deborah MD174	Barga, Adam DPT306
Apsan, Jennifer MD86	Augustin, Barbara NP30	Barker, Gregory PHD420
Aragon, Linda MSW402	Austin, Craig MD78	Barkstrom, Scott PHD420
Arbelo Ramos, Alexander DMD	Avidano, Victoria NP30	Barlin, Joyce MD146
504-505	Awaka, Sunday NP61, 111	Barnhart, Bryant DPT174
Arbusto, Joanne NP170	Awasum, Michael MD75	Barnhart, Kristina NP40
Arceri, Thomas MSW465	Axelrod, Howard MD67, 213	Barnum, Laurie MS174
Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW	Axelrod, Robin AUD59, 226	Barone, Ingrid NP86, 370
432-433	Aye, Zaw MD1	Barrerat John MD
Ardisana, Antonio DDS505	Ayub, Shahana MD454	Barrett, John MD146
Argenziano, Michael MD 227,	Ayuko, Vincent DDS491, 523	Barrick, William MD160, 295 Barrie, Tara BS389
265	Aziz, Shoib MD137, 280	Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD 59,
Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD	Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD 105	226
285-286	Azmy, Christeen DO86	Barron, Elyssa MD472
Arias Gautreaux, Roberto MD		Darron, Liyssa Wib4/2
378		

	Bendl, Ryan DO76	Bhinder, Jasjit MD59
B - cont.	Benisz, Mark PSYD462	Bhola, Anita MD325
Barry, Christine DMD 491-492,	Benjamin, Johanne MD87	Bhutani, Manisha MD13
505	Bennett, Joanne NP61, 353	Bier, Adam MD160
Barsky, Emily MS153	Benson, Christine MSW434	Bilgen, Ozlem MD87
Barta, Adam MSW . 402, 465-466	Bentivenga, Laura NP370	Bindra, Marushka MD87
Bartell, Abraham MD412	Benton, Brad DPT174	Binetti, Brian MD 111-112
Barton, Kristina MA452	Bentsi-Barnes, Augustus MD 146	Binkowski, Sandra NP40, 254
Basch, Rivka ABA426	Benvenuto, Anna MD385	Birinci, Stephanie MA274
Basdeo, Donald NP86, 370	Benzenberg, Julie DPT 306-307	Birney, Alan MD 80-81, 369
Basovich, Anna DO528	Bera, Lynda MSW434	Biviano, Naomi NP8, 146
Basri, Raymond MD40	Berardo, Doris MSW403, 466	Blagbrough, Brendan DO87
Basu, Amit MD265	Berenzon, Dmitriy MD123, 155	Blair, Adonya OD OPTOMETRIST
Batista, Katherine DPT306	Berezin, Marc MD295	489
Batista, Lenndy MSW433 Battiato, Jennifer OD OPTOMET-	Berg, Dana MD105	Blau, Daniel DDS506
RIST489	Berger, Abraham MD254	Bleich, Lila NP87
Bauer, Lloyd DDS492	Berger, Malky MSW434	Bleiwas, Randolph MSW434
Bauer, Stephen MD268	Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette	Bliss, Michael DO454
Bauerschmidt, Andrew MD139	MD400	Bloch, Susan MS307
Baux-Johnson, Jamie MD86	Berkovic, Mark DPM357	Blumenthal, George DDS506
Baxter, Daniel MD13	Berkowitz, Bennett MD146	Boateng, Henry MD295
Baxter, Lori MSW 433-434	Berkowitz, Israel MD234	Boc, Paula BA175, 307, 389
Bayer, Michael DPT306	Berliner, Brett MD87	Boccia, Cynthia BS291
Beacon Community Residence	Berlus, Nickisha MD51, 383 Berman, Frances MSW403	Bock, Devon MD119 Bock, Katja MD146-147
401	Bernabe, Laura MS131	Bodack, Mark MD214
Beacon Dialysis Center, Beacon	Bernard, Kathleen MD2	Bodeker, Emma NP282
Dialysis527	Berner, Michelle PHD475	Bodey, Janet DDS295, 501, 519
Beacon Mental Health Clinic .401	Berner, Stuart PHD475	Bodner, William MD329
Bean, Talia DMD505	Bernstein, Tehilla DPT307	Boh, Joannah NP370
Beatty, Vincent MS306, 389	Berretta, Amy NP30, 454	Bojsiuk, Stefan DPM357
Beck, Rachel MSW466	Berry, Ken MS471	Boltin, Harry MD329
Becker-Aaron, Lesley MSW466	Berta, Gabriella NP13	Bon Secours Community Hospital
Beckford, Debbie BS389	Bertolozzi, Melissa MS 174-175	307, 478
Bekker, Aida MSW403, 466	Berzofsky, Craig MD300	Bonet, Kelly MS389
Belaidi, Marisa MD78, 242	Best Healthcare, Inc, Best Health-	Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD147
Belasco, Nicholas DO353 Belfield, Uticia MD40	care, Inc534	Bonnet, Andre DO87, 370
Belfiore, Richard MSW434	Bethune Booker, Lajuan NP 30	Bonthu, Srinivas MD198
Belgrade, Mila DMD492, 523	Bewley, Benoit MD61-62	Boolbol, Susan MD112
Belinskaya, Ilona MD241, 325	Beyda, Daniel MD197, 328, 395	Boonyoo, Anita NP105
Belkin, Nicole MD388	Beyda, Victoria MD 197, 328, 395	Bora, Manoj MS175
Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD 86-87,	Bezdicek, Petr MD325	Borenstein, Marc MD87, 370
370	Bhadra, Arup MD295	Borner, Tara ABA426
Bello, Elba MD472	Bhakta, Jagruti DMD505	Borress, Ryan MD
Bello, Nancy MSW434	Bhalara, Hetal DPT 175, 307, 389 Bhasin, Komaljit DDS523	Bortell, Natalia NP 87, 370-371 Bortniker, Keith DPM357
Belser, Danielle MD536	Bhasin, Yasmin MD225	Borys, Dariusz MD171
Benanti, Michael DO328	Bhatty, Vivek DMD 505-506	Borys, Ewa MD171
Bender, John BS306	Bhavsar, Tej MD351	Botti, Erin NP262

Bouchard, Martha MD         13,53           Boutselis, Maximina MD         329           Bove, Alyssa NP         155           Bowe, Liza MSW         434           Bowden, Les DPT         175           Bowman, Jonathan MD         268           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         435           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         435           Brady, Courtney DPT         307           Brady, Sarah AUD         226           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Brecher, Eliezer DMD         504           Butter, Junathan PSYD         475           Burrke, Alban DDS         506           Burns, Stephen NP         62           Burnstein, Yochanan MD         486           Burrows, Paul MD         105-106           Buskwofie, Ama MD         286           Butter, Dayle NP         31, 275           Butter, Jonathan PSYD         475           Butter, Jonathan PSYD         475           Butter, Jonathan PSYD         475           Butters, Jonathan PSYD         475           Butt
Bouchard, Martha MD         13, 53           Boutselis, Maximina MD         329           Bove, Alyssa NP         155           Bowe, Liza MSW         434           Bowden, Les DPT         175           Bowman, Jonathan MD         268           Bradley, Sheldon NP         87           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         435           Brady, Courtney DPT         307           Brady, Maureen NP         30           Branche, Judith MD         41, 426           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA         Aliton's Pharmacy Home Healthcare Centers         534           Brecher, Eliezer DMD         502           Breese, James DPT         175           Broin Daniel DMD         502           Burns, Salvatore MD         383, 475           Burt, Kelly MSW         403           Burns, Cachary DDS         506           Burnse, James DPT         155           Burt, Kelly MSW         403           Burnse, Zachary DDS         506           Burtke, Alban DDS         506           Burke, Alban DDS         506           Burke, Alban DDS         506           Burnse, Stephen NP         62
Boutselis, Maximina MD         329           Bove, Alyssa NP         155           Bove, Liza MSW         434           Bowden, Les DPT         175           Bowman, Jonathan MD         268           Bradley, Sheldon NP         87           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         435           Brady, Courtney DPT         307           Brady, Sarah AUD         226           Branche, Judith MD         41, 426           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA         Burkilowski, Diane AUD         268           Butflowski, Diane AUD         268           Butflowski, Diane AUD         268           Butflowski, Diane AUD         269           Butters, Jonathan PSYD         475           Burnstein, Yochanan MD         486           Burrows, Paul MD         105-106           Buskwofie, Ama MD         286           Butfliowski, Diane AUD         226           Butters, Jonathan PSYD         475           Broie, Pariel Daniel D
Bove, Alyssa NP         155           Bove, Liza MSW         434           Bowden, Les DPT         175           Bowman, Jonathan MD         268           Bradley, Sheldon NP         87           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         435           Brady, Courtney DPT         307           Brady, Maureen NP         30           Brady, Sarah AUD         226           Brandon, Bernadette DO         254           Brandwein, Steven MD         377           Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA         Aliton's Pharmacy Home Healthcare Centers         534           Brecher, Eliezer DMD         536           Burtes, Alban DDS         506           Burke, Alban DDS         506           Burke, Alban DDS         506           Burke, Owen BS         153, 386           Burns, Stephen NP         62           Burnstein, Yochanan MD         486           Burrows, Paul MD         105-106           Buskwofie, Ama MD         286           Butters, Jonathan PSYD         475           Byadgi, Shalini MD         41, 254           Byens, Paviel DMD         526           Byrn, Seunghwan MD         13           Carmody, Josephine BS         389-3
Bove, Liza MSW       434         Bowden, Les DPT       175         Bowman, Jonathan MD       268         Bradley, Sheldon NP       87         Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW       435         Brady, Courtney DPT       307         Brady, Sarah AUD       226         Branche, Judith MD       41, 426         Brandon, Bernadette DO       254         Brandwein, Steven MD       377         Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA       Aliton's Pharmacy Home Healthcare Centers       534         Brecher, Eliezer DMD       536         Burke, Alban DDS       506         Burke, Alexandra MD       147         Burke, Owen BS       153, 386         Burns, Stephen NP       62         Burnstein, Yochanan MD       486         Burrows, Paul MD       105-106         Buskwofie, Ama MD       226         Buttler, Dayle NP       31, 275         Buttlers, Jonathan PSYD       475         Byadgi, Shalini MD       41, 276         Byun, Seunghwan MD       13         Carrichas, Gladys MD       132, 214         Care, Inc., Hudson Valley Region         Carelon, Jick MD       246         Carelon, Jick MD       246
Bowden, Les DPT
Bowman, Jonathan MD
Bradley, Sheldon NP         87           Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW         .435           Brady, Courtney DPT         .307           Brady, Maureen NP         .30           Brady, Sarah AUD         .226           Branche, Judith MD         .41, 426           Brandon, Bernadette DO         .254           Brandwein, Steven MD         .377           Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA         Butfilowski, Diane AUD         .286           Butfilowski, Diane AUD         .226           Butter, Dayle NP         .31, 275           Butters, Jonathan PSYD         .475           Byadgi, Shalini MD         .41, 276           Byun, Seunghwan MD         .33           Carrichael, Doussou NP         .52           Carmody, Josephine BS         .389-390
Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW .435 Brady, Courtney DPT
Brady, Courtney DPT
Brady, Sarah AUD
Brady, Sarah AUD
Branche, Judith MD41, 426 Brandon, Bernadette DO254 Brandwein, Steven MD377 Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA Aliton's Pharmacy Home Health- care Centers
Brandon, Bernadette DO254 Brandwein, Steven MD377 Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA Aliton's Pharmacy Home Healthcare Centers
Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA Aliton's Pharmacy Home Health- care Centers
Aliton's Pharmacy Home Health-care Centers
Care Centers
Brecher, Eliezer DMD502, 519 Breese, James DPT
Breese, James DPT
Proin Daniel DMD 526 C
Propose Allyson DDS E20 Caban Pivora Pafaol MD 98 371
Bropper Jack MD 277 Cabasso Arnold PHD 462 Carries, Reviii WD214
Brick Gail MSW 466 Cabrillas Alvin DPT 175 Carrilla, Aridis MD460
Brief Paul MD 205   Cackowski Jannifer MD 23 276   Caroprese, Kristeri MSW400
Prinkerhoff William DDS 503 Cadicamo Bryan MSW 403 California IVI
Priscotto Stavon PS 200 Caboon Caloigh RS 175 207 200 Calif, Hellillata Nr
Prizzio Mariano MD 254 Caicado Varitza MSW 135 Carr, Robert WD
Bromlov Michael MD 108 305 Caldemover Karen MD 329 Califolio, Michael MD
Brooks, Francine MD
Broughol Boor, Darcy DO Caligiuri, Christina MA 274 350
Callaghan, Steven DMD .492, 506 Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD 2
Brower, Gena NP254   Calvert, Alexander MD81, 369   Carter, Christine NF
Brown, Landon MD
Brown, Loucricia MSW435   Camara, Koulako NP139   Carton Ryan DPT 176
Brown, Randolph MD
Brown, Sarah NP528   Campanaro, David MSW435   Casimiro, Joy DPT 176, 307-308
Brown-Halbert, Lori NP 105   Campbell Hall Renabilitation   Casper, Jeannine ABA 402, 426
Browne, John DDS492   Center536   Casseus-Dametas Repette NP
Bruck, Isaac MD 88, 132, 371, Campbell, Amber NP355
383 Campbell, Andrene MD472 Cassidy-Kramer, Caitlin MA 452
Bruckman, Florence MS426   Campbell, Annmarie NP41   Cassimatis, Dean MD262
Bruenn, Sheena NP
Printegert Erika MD 103 Camphell Sidiay ND 139 CdStillo, Cdthellii MSW 1435-430
Prutus Sargina MD 99 271 Camphell Suzanna DDS 506 Castillo-Rouriguez, Raquel NP 88,
Brutus Ruch Rachelle NP 88 371 Campo Aarti MD 68 366 255
Bryan Dorrott NP 271 Campton Kristina MD 78 Castro, Johannan MD 260-261
Castro, Myrelle MD41, 225

	Chapire Ctanhan MC 274	Chung lin DDC 402 F07 F22
C - cont.	Checo Harlov PS 209 200	Chung, Jin DDS493, 507, 523
Catholic Charities Of Orange,	Checo, Harley BS308, 390 Chen, Andrew BS176	Ciaffone, Michael NP
Sullivan & Ulster425	Chen, David MD480	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD
Cecil, Jesse MD88	Chen, Hong NP8, 13	198-199, 245-246
Celia Dill Dialysis Center539	Chengot, Mathew MD234	Cicoria, Maria MS386
Cenaj, Odise MD171	Cherian, Jincy DO	Cingel, Jessica CNM
Central New York Eye Center, Ltd	Chernack, Andrew MD2	Cintron-Arroyo, Melissa MSW
527	Chernin, Marina DDS492, 523	466
Centurion, Alejandro MD282	Cherukuri, Pallavi MD245	Claire, Keith MS177
Cepeda, Jaime MD265	Chettiar, Eliseus MS176, 308	Clancy, Caitlin NP112, 156
Cepeda, Jody NP 112, 265-266	Chhabra, Lovely MD68-69	Clark, Claudia MSW436
Cepeda, Johanna DPT176	Chhabra, Simran DPM357	Clarke, James MD112
Cerabona, Thomas MD378	Chiaravalloti, Danielle NP52	Clarke, Terence MD 112-113
Ceradini, Nicole MD147	Chiera, Patricia NP89, 371	Clayton, Kerri DO89
Cerrone, Carmelina MA59, 226	Childs, Timothy NP139	Clough, Patrick BS177
Certilman, Carolyn PSYD475	Chin, Cynthia MD266, 354	Clunis, Sherri-Ann NP137
Cespedes, Victoria MD88, 371	Chirumamilla, Amala MD234	Cluzet, Valerie MD14, 126, 381
Chao Susan DRM	Chirumamilla, Vasu MD 112, 266	Cocina, Amy MD14
Chae, Susan DPM357 Chan, Jin El MD234	Chitkara, Neeta MD381	Cocuzza, Tina MD89
Chan, Joena MD234	Cho, David MD13	Coffino, Alan MD384
Chan, Serena NP455	Cho, Michael MD529, 539	Cohen, Alexander MD89
Chandani, Suresh MD2	Choi, Howard DDS492, 523	Cohen, Cynthia MD106
Chandra, Ruchira MD128, 170	Choi, Hung MD119, 268	Cohen, Gary MD62
Chang, John MD329	Choi, John MD	Cohen, Hershenta MD412, 472
Chaparro, Julissa MSW436	Choksi Monisa MD	Cohen, Jason MD167
Charbonneau, Ashley MSW466	Choksi, Monica MD255 Cholim Inc, Bikur425	Cohen, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST
Charles, Carlos MD78, 242	Chong, Ji Yong MD139	483 Cohen, Samuel MD14, 132
Charles, Meedlen MD385	Choudhary, Yuvika DDS 493, 507,	Cohen, Stephanie MD246
Chasin, Alexander MD88	523	Cohen, Steven OD OPTOMETRIST
Chasin, Stacie MD41	Choudhry, M Saleem MD 14, 62	483
Chasin, Zacharias MD2	Choudhury, Muhammad MD 220	Cohen, Yonatan DMD520
Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD	Choudhury, Quasar MD41	Colandrea, Elisha NP128
193, 212	Choudri, Ambreen MD89, 371	Colantoni, Matthew DO89, 371
Chaudhry, Bareia DO123, 156	Choudry, Maddipoti MD 14,	Cole, Andreana BS390
Chaudhry, Frasat MD384	53-54, 62, 363	Cole, Helene MD329
Chaudhry, Harvinder MD41	Choudry, Shazia MD194	Coleman, David MD119
Chaudhry, Jairaj MD234	Choudry, Subbarao MD 69, 363,	Collins, Pamela MSW436
Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89	366	Collins, Paul OD OPTOMETRIST
Chaudhry, Maria DO41, 352	Chowdhrey, Naseer MD139	489
Chaudhry, Mussarat MD245	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD 42,	Collins, Timothy DO194
Chaudhry, Riaz MD41, 325 Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS .492, 507	271	Colman, William MD 160-161
Chaudhry, Waseem MD62	Chu, Sin MD472	Colvin, Rachel DO280
Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308	Chua, Justin MD2, 51	Conde, Daphne NP295
Chavez Carey, Joseph MD 24, 276	Chuang, Linus MD380	Conde, Usha NP14
Chawla, Ravina NP52	Chubak, Adam MD480	Condro, Nancy DPM357
Chazkel, Richard MD220	Chudkosky, Lora MS 176-177	Connolly, Deirdre MD242
	Chugh, Savneek MD137	Connolly, Fiona DPM216

	Cruz, Rosalind NP 255-256	Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD399
C - cont.	Crystal Run Ambulatory Surgery	Davae, Ketan MD330
Constant, Jessica NP255	Center Of Middletown, LLC 535	Dave, Hema DO24
Conway, Lizbeth BA390	Crystal, Jonathan MD199, 396	Davey, Barbara BA178
Cook, Marceline NP8, 139	Csury, Laszlo MD78, 171, 388	David, Abraham MSW403
Cooney, Michael MD330	Cudjoe, Edinam NP 89-90, 256	David, Shany MD140
Cooper, Anna MD161, 296	Cuevas, Theonyl MSW467	Davidoff, Jeffrey MSW403
Cooper, Leslie NP31	Cuffe, Ronald MD234	Davidson, Lev MD 14, 54, 123,
Cooper, Nancy MD81, 369	Culleton, Michele MSW467	380-381
Coplowitz, Shana MD330	Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP31	Davis, Jonathan MD246
Corbo, Pamela MSW466	Cunningham, Christine NP 90,	Davis, William MD296
Corcoran, Erin PSYD462	371	Davoudzadeh, Reubin MD 246
Corinaldi, Chalene MD89, 255	Cunningham, Pamela MSW436	Dawson, Matthew MD113
Coritsidis, George MD137	Curcio, Lisa MD113	De Cabrera, Carlos NP280
Corkum, Kayla DPT308	Curtin, Maureen BS390	De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW 436-437
Cornell, Steven DPM216	Curwood, Rosemary MSW 436	De Leon, Joseph DMD493, 507
Cornerstone Family Healthcare	Cuzo, Mary MSW436	De Lorenzo, James DPM217
534-535 Coronel, Esther MD	D	De Serres, Lianne MD 167,
Corrado, Suzanne MD42, 276	Daggan, Audrey MD194	300-301
Cosden, Arthur DDS493	Dagnese, Mariya NP31	De Silva, Sujatha DDS507
Costales, Arnold BS390	Dai, Tong MD156, 387	De Veer, Ilse MS145
Costantino, Dominic DPT308	Dalal, Setu DO	Dean, Robert MD106
Costello, Theresa BS 177,	Daly, Stephen MD246, 330	Deans, Jodi DDS502, 525
308-309	Damacharla, Ramesh MD302	Deaton, Rodney MD 412,
Costley, Scott DO2	Dambrosio, Maryellen NP472	472-473
Cotroneo, Vincent MD330	Damiano, Angela MD167, 300	Debiase, Joseph DDS503, 526
Cotto, Sylvia NP455	Dammer, Kate MA177	Decesare, Raymond MD147 Deco Associates LLC534
Courville, Derrick MD246	Dammeyer, Denise MSW 403,	Deen, Raafay DO412
Covelli, Edward DC368	467	Defresh, Renee BA178
Coven, David MD228	Damore, Joseph MD225, 276	Degroat, Kathryn MD3
Coviello, Christina MS274	Danas, Anthony DDS507	Dejesus, Patricia MSW437
Coyle, Karyi MD14, 194	Dancour, Elie MD140	Del Rosso, Michael DPM357
Cranston, John MD480	Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD	Delacruz, Patrick BS390
Crapanzano, Sandra MSW436	147, 286-287	Delamonico, Carly BS390
Creech, Charlotte MD2	Daniel, Dalton MD81	Delavalle, Cynthia NP 170, 215,
Creft, Nikesha NP8	Daniels, Christopher MD 296	302, 355
Crispino, Annmarie MSW466	Daniels, Rickie MSW467	Delbello, Damon MD161
Cristofora Bahart MD	Danisi, Fabio MD140	Deleon, Deogenes MD256, 325
Cristofaro, Robert MD296	Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW	Delgado, Shayna DPT178, 309
Crofts, Jessica LAC363 Cromwell, Brian MD330		Dellosso, John MD3
Crowder, Janice MD147, 385	Daou, Rita BS145	Delsavio, Gina MD296
Crowley, Andrea MD369	Daponte, Carole MSW403 Dariotis, Eleni MS452	Delucia, Etan DDS507
Cruci, Nicole NP89	Darmiento, Anthony MD42	Demadaler, Elyse MSW . 403-404
Cruser, Daniel MD171	Das, Akhaya MD14, 194	Demaio, Richard MD301
Cruz, Katherine MSW467	Das, Saju DO42	Demarco, Bethany DPM217
Cruz, Madeline DPM 216-217	Dass, Punam MD140	Demetros, Ruth NP
Cruz, Pavel NP31	Datiashvili, Otar MD90, 371	Demilio, Donna DPT178, 309
	,, , ,	Denicola, Alice NP371

D - cont.	Dittmeier, Robert MD256	Dutchess Ambulatory Surgical
	Dittrich, Freya DO90, 372	Center LLC528
Denis, Reginald MD330	Dixit, Ayushi MD261	Dutchess Clinic401
Denisova, Diana NP156	Dixit, Krishna MD42, 276	Dutchess County Department Of
Denley, Ryan DO	Dixon, Amanda MS131	Healt401, 528
Dennehy, Christopher MSW .437 Dentico, Richard MD215, 355	Doderer, Eleanor MSW437	Dutchess Intensive Day Treat-
Depoo, Deowchand MD 132, 412	Doe, Samfee MD385	ment401
Dercola, Kelly MD14	Dohle, Carolin MD140	Dutka, Michael MD331
Derman, Abraham DO42	Doi, Kei MD369	Duvvi, Vikram MD383, 473
Dermigny, John DO24, 276	Dolgov, Anna-Marie NP90	Duzdevich, Slavko DDS508
Derose, Joseph MD354	Dombrowski, Michael DPT 179,	Dweck, Robert MD3, 132
Desa, Kenneth MD3	309-310	Dworkin, Brad MD106
Desai, Aditi MD15	Domingo, Rodellee DPT310	Dyckman, Jonathan NP413
Desai, Vijay MD528	Dones, Charlene MSW437	Dyer, Mary MD132
Desanna, Jeanne MSW404	Dong, Xiang MD378, 387	Dyson, Duane MD90, 372
Desantis, Robert DC240	Donikyan, Chris DO246, 331	E
Desciak, Edward MD 242-243	Donley, Carolyn MSW437	Eanelli, Thomas MD 331-332
Dethomas, Eleanor MD90, 371	Dorsa, Frank MD54, 366	Eastern Orange Ambulatory
Deutchman, Marley MA452	Doshi, Jay MD 69, 234-235	Surgery Center LLC535
Deutsch, Barbara MSW404	Dow, Matthew MD161, 296	Eckman, Troy MD147
Devito, Gina BS384	Dowden, Gina BS310	Edara, Srinivasa MD241
Dhalla, Sameer MD106	Doyle, Jenny NP132 Doyle, Michele NP31	Edelstein, Gary MSW467
Dhanyamraju, Sumitra MD24	Drago, Lorena MS285	Ediale, Kolo MD261
Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD 137,	Drake, Macarthur MD331	Edison, Emily MSW437
280	Drangsholt, Siri MD220	Edwards, Kenessa MD302
Dhupar, Shawn MD137	Dresden, Debra NP261	Eggleston, Jeremy PHD .420, 475
Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD 59, 363	Driscoll, Christy BS437	Eghanian, Shahin OD OPTOMET-
Diament, David DMD507	Dritz, Lori MSW404	RIST483
Diamond, Aviva DDS508	Dror, Aviva ABA426	Eichner, Robert MS390
Diamond, Greg MD480	Drouin, Mia ABA426	Einhorn, Kenneth PHD476
Diamond, Jay MD90	Drug World Of Cold Springs, Inc	Eis, Yecheskel DDS508
Diamond, Richard MD293	539	Eisen, David MD304
Diaz, Jessica NP256	Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS 493, 508	Eisenberg, Farrell MSW437
Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW 437,	Dsi Dutchess Dialysis Inc 527, 535	Eising, Janet NP52
467	Dubal, Nidhee DPM217	Eisman, Daniel MD332
Dickinson, Emily BS390	Dubey, Anjani MD137	El Zarif, Samer MD241
Dickstein, Steven MD412	Dudas, Melissa DO412, 473	El Zouhairi, Majed MD 106,
Didario, Marie DO412, 473 Dier, Gary MD330-331	Duffell, Erin NP42	262-263
Diescher, Marissa NP90, 372	Duggal, Paul DMD508	El-Khayat, Mouhamed MD 486
Dietrich, Aaron DO3	Duke, Lori MSW467	El-Sabrout, Rafik MD266
Dietzek, Alan MD365	Dunkelman, Neal MD277, 355	Elahi, Ershad MD90, 372
Dilecce, Samantha MS471	Dunne, Mary MD528	Elbel, Jacqueline PHD420 Elefant, Daniel MD480
Dilmanian, Minoo DMD508	Duplessy, Nancy NP372	Elghazaly, Paul MS310
Dinsmore, Ronald MD147	Durant, Janine NP220	Ellis, David MD263
Dirago, George MD372	Durso, Francis MD235	Ellis, Robin NP8
Disanza, Deborah MSW404	Durso, Nicholas MS291	Ellison, Kim MSW404
Distefano, Mary Ann BS 178	Dutchess Act Team401	Elmi, Farshad MD106

_	Falcon-Johnson Donico MSM	Fisher, Naomi NP473
E - cont.	Falcon-Johnson, Denise MSW467	Fishkill Dialysis Center LLC527
Elsagga, Elizabeth DO133, 148	Fallot, Leah MSW437	Fishkill Plains Pharmacy Inc DBA
Elsagga, Mohamed DO 119-120	Family Practice Center Of Hyde	Medicap Pharmacy527
Elsass, Kelcey MD332	Park527	Fishman, Daniel DPT311
Elsawy, Osama DO77	Family Services, Inc401	Fishman, Steven MD243
Elting, Nicole NP8, 107	Farber, Lee DO113	Fishman, Timothy DPM357
Elton, William MD372	Farha, Kamal DPM217	Fitzgerald, Daniel MD3
Elyaguov, Jason MD221	Farhangi, Edward MD199, 396	Fitzpatrick, Caroline MS390
Elzey, Leonard DDS508	Farkas, Rafael DDS509	Fix, Daniel MD388
Emmert, Samantha DPT310	Farkas, Tzvi NP32	Flashburg, Erika DO77, 113
Engelhart, Heather MD90	Farooq, Shazim DDS521	Fletcher, Douglas MD325, 352
Ennabi, Haitham DDS493	Farooqi, Muhammad MD455	Floch, Craig MD378
Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS 493-494,	Fattakhov, Emma MD277, 536	Flohr, Dovid NP32
508	Fay, Stephen MSW404	Flores, Cynthia MSW 437-438
Episalla, Charles MD296	Feely, Stephanie NP32	Flynn, Cynthia NP32-33
Erdreich, Brett MD76, 194	Feinstein, Stuart MD59, 126	Flynn, Donna DO140
Ernst, Karen MD247, 332	Feist, Rachel NP243	Fms-Middletown Dialysis Center
Erps, Yechiel MS352 Escano, Cheryl DPT310	Feldstein, Dina ABA426	535
Eshghi, Abdolmajid MD221	Felice, Joseph MD91, 372	Fogel, Adam DO413, 473
Esmaeili, Azadeh MD332	Fenzl, Mark MD 199, 332-333,	Fogler, Jennifer MS452
Espana, Jorge MD3	396	Fond, Jason MD296
Esposito, Alana NP363	Feretti, Ann Marie BS386	Foote, Rochelle NP413, 455
Esposito, Donna MD 480-481	Ferguson, John MD42, 325	Foral, Jonathan MD333
Esquitin, Ricardo MD366	Fernandez, Allan MD . 24-25, 277	Forbes, Vicki MSW438
Essa, Yasin MD .69, 213, 235, 354	Fernandez, Anna Marie OD	Foster, Shyna NP
Estes, Sara NP31-32	OPTOMETRIST	Foster, Teresa DO
Estrellado, Mark Christian MD	Fernandez, Beverly NP 42, 156	Foto, Frank MD211 Fotovich, Lori MSW438
372	Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW404 Fernandez, Jesana MSW467	Fox, Jana MD333
Eurman, Daniel MD199	Ferncliff Nursing Home529	Fox, Kenneth MD81-82
Evangelista, Austin NP9	Ferrara, Abigail BS .179, 311, 390	Foy, Bridget DO4, 148
Evans, Richard MD360	Ferrari, Tammy DPT311	Francis, Eric DDS509
Even, Loras DO3, 51	Ferreira, Khaldun MD148	Francis, Sheeja MD211, 351
Evercare Choice, Inc DBA	Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT 179,	Frank, Catlynn DPT179
Evercare Life, Evercare Choice,	390	Frankel, Richard DPM217
Inc527, 534	Fiedler, Lizabeth MD377	Franky, Sarah AUD59
Everett, Gary DPT 179, 310-311	Field, Feigl BS352	Frants, Anna MD 167-168, 301,
Ezon, Isaac MD486	Field, Ronald PHD420, 476	532
Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Figueroa, Yvette NP42-43	Franz, Veronica NP113
	Fil, Laura DO91, 372	Franzella, Danielle NP228
F	Filippone, Concetta ABA426	Fraser, Jessica NP272
Faber, Joseph DDS 508-509	Fina, Faith MSW404	Fratepietro, Aimee NP107
Faber, Marc DDS509	Finkel, Chana ABA427	Fred, Sarah MA452
Fagen, Drena MSW467	Finkelstein, Seth MD148	Freiman, Christina NP413
Fain, Samuel BS179	Fischer, Bente PSYD420	Frenkel, Daniel MD60, 63
Fairclough, Petagay NP . 103-104	Fischer, Rivka NP43	Freud, George DDS509
Fakhouri, Zeiad MD3, 133	Fish, Peter MD128	Fridman, Frida MD385
Fakhoury, Tina NP9	Fisher, Lisa MD200, 247	Fried, Rebecca NP33

_	Garber, David MD168	Gilmour Cynthia ND 22
F - cont.	Garber, Helen NP	Gilmour, Cynthia NP33 Ginsburg, Mark MD354
Friedland, Richard MD200, 396	Garcia, Laura NP282	Ginty, Loren MA427
Friedman, Elliott MD261	Garcia, Sharon NP287	Gioia, Dorothy NP9, 33-34
Friedman, Hannah ABA427	Garell, Paul MD530, 539	Giordano, Caitlin NP113
Friedman, Jodi MD104	Garg, Madhur MD333	Giordano, Lisa BS312
Friedman, Robert DMD 494,	Garg, Ridhima DDS524	Giron, Jorge BS390
523-524	Garger, Yana MD261	Gitlevich, Tatyana MD 140-141
Fritzsch, Lauren DPT 180, 311,	Garland, Christopher DDS524	Giwa, Lauren MSW404
390	Garner, Gregory DC75	Glassey, Collin DPT180, 312
Froula, Gabriel MD77, 113	Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 58	Glatt, Kenneth PHD420
Fruchter, Alexander MD43, 325	Garofalo, Matthew MD .133, 413	Glen Arden, Inc536
Fu, Sophia MD113	Garrigan, Diane DO200, 333	Glik, Gayle MD91
Fuchs, David DPM358	Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP274	Glukhovsky, Lisa PHD476
Fuchs, Thomas MD256	Garwin, Sandeep MD241	Goel-Lyder, Neerja OD OPTO-
Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA427	Gass, Alan MD63, 228, 363	METRIST489
Fugo, Jonathan DO532	Gauvin, Jean MD413	Goff, Janet PSYD421
Fuller, Alisha NP	Gavilla, Brenda MS427	Gohel, Jagruti MD25
Fuller, Carrie MSW438	Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD	Gold, Chaya ABA427
Fullerton, Sean MD221	311, 390	Gold, Julie NP413
Fulton, Billi-Jo NP455	Gaz, Rivka MS427	Gold, Tamar DMD521
Fulton, Joseph MD 120, 268, 379	Geier, Ashlee DPT180, 311	Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMETRIST
Furey, Catherine MD486	Geisler, Benjamin DMD524	489
G	Gellman, David MD413	Goldberg, Martin NP34
Gabey, Marthe MD532	Gendron, Bruce MD 200-201,	Goldberg, Michael MD 104
Gabryszewski, Joseph DPM217	396	Goldberg, Molly MA 153-154
Gaddam, Madhavi MD107	Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO 77	Golden, Jessica MSW
Gaer, Sasha NP91, 194	George, Christopher MD15	Goldfischer Alan MD
Gaesser, Michael MD15	Georgoulias, Sofia PSYD462	Goldfischer, Alan MD
Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan	Geratowski Hoffman, Jill DO 25 Germaine, Veronique OD OPTO-	Goldfischer, Evan MD221 Golding, Corey MD333
MS274	METRIST483	Goldsmith, Matthew DDS494
Gahagan, Alane MSW467	Germano, Rachel NP221	Goldsmith, Renuka BS 180, 312,
Gailing, David OD OPTOMETRIST	Gerstner, Renee NP33	391
483	Gewirtz, Nechama MS427	Goldsmith, Yitzchak DO 256
Gaines, Evan MD296	Gewitsch, Kristina NP256	Goldstein, Ari MD107
Gal, Belinda ABA427	Ghadimian, Evelyn DMD509	Goldstein, Benjy DDS509
Galano, Michael MSW404 Galarneau, Gerard MD361	Ghani, Nasimul MD137	Goldstein, Rena ABA427
Galaviz, Veronica MD287	Giacalone, Sarah BS153, 386	Goldstein, Stanley PHD462
Gales, Sibyl BS311	Gibbs, Kirwin MD201, 333, 396	Goldwater, Hannah NP 107
Galligan, Michelle NP33	Gibbs, Niah NP104, 377	Golis, Jacek BS391
Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404	Gibson-Borelli, Albalira NP33	Gombas, George MD355
Gallwey, Sheriffa MSW438	Gil, Cathi MSW438	Gomez, Dorian MD325
Gamss, Jonathan MD43	Gilani, Aamir MD241	Gomez, Ronald DPM217, 358
Gandelman, Stephanie MD140	Gildin, Joshua DO256	Gonzales, Emelito MD334
Gandhi, Chirag MD530	Gill, Bhupinder MD277, 455	Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD
Gandra, Babuji MD413, 473	Gillen, Erin NP63, 228, 363	25-26
Ganza, Amanda MD148	Gilliam, Shurayer MSW438	Gonzalez, Ashley MA428
Gao, Xiaoming BS311	Gilligan, Jeffrey MD530	Goodman, Brian MD247, 334

_	Greenblatt, Robert MD91, 372	Gupta, Hari DO297
G - cont.	Greene, Alison NP9	Gupta, Half DO237
Goodrich, Anita MD4	Greene, Nyonnoweh MD4, 148	Gupta, Rajesh MD372
Gordon, Debra BS312	Greene, Rachel ABA428	Gupta, Sunil MD377
Gordon, Howard DDS494	Greenfield, Saul MD361	Gurevich, Sara MSW468
Gordon, Richard MD486	Greenspan, Stacy DO334	Gurewitsch Allen, Edith MD 148
Gorelick, Steven MD107, 377	Greenstein, Carmen MSW467	Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS 494, 524
Gorelov, Dmitri DO141	Greenstein, Faigie DPT 180,	Gutheit, Karen PHD462
Gorenstein, Lyall MD354	312-313, 391	Gutterman, Linda MSW405
Gorga, Joseph MD326	Greenstein, Mordicai BS313	Gutterson, Glen MD91, 372
Gorich, George MD54, 381	Greenstein, Stuart MD113	Guzik, Jerry DO372
Goring-Britton, Faith NP413	Greenwald, Benjamin MA274	Guzman, Lynda MSW468
Gork Ahmot MD	Gresseau, Shirley MD287	н
Gork, Ahmet MD1	Griffin, Colby BS180	Ha, Conellia MD 334-335
Gorman, Mitchell DO113 Gorovoy, Shahla PHD462	Griffin, Eve MD15	Haberman, Maurice MD475
Gorti, Raghuram MD266, 269	Griffin, Patricia PHD462	Hadid, Ahmad MD 43, 54, 129,
Gorwara, Simon MD 69, 128-129,	Griffiths, Jennifer MD138	
366, 382	Griffiths, Raina PSYD462	228-229, 273, 363-364, 382 Hagerty, Thomas MD532
Goshen Operations LLC DBA	Grippo, Patrick DPM 217-218,	Hahm, Sae MD269
Sapphire Nursing & Rehab At	399	Hahn, Christina NP235
Goshen537	Groisser, Daniel MD243	Haimes, Alison MD335
Gossou, Komlantse PHD428	Gronski, Kimberly BS391	Hakim, Muhammad MD 171
Gotesman, Alan MD296	Groo, Elaina OD OPTOMETRIST	Halabian, Elnaz DDS494, 510
Gotlieb, Megan MS154, 386		Halberstam, Faiga MS352
Goulbourne, Oneil NP9	Grossman, Gary MD201	Haldeman, Ashleigh MD 161, 168
Gould, Allison MSW 404-405	Grover, Marries DO509	Haleem, Kamran MD63
Goumas, William MD266	Grover, Monica DO51, 385	Hall, James MD372
Goyal, Arun MD67, 232, 365	Grubin Joromy MD	Hall, Karin NP91
Goyal, Pratima MD91	Grubin, Jeremy MD334 Grubler, Ashley BS180	Hall, Michelle OD OPTOMETRIST
Grace Episcopal Church - The	Grubner, Aaron MD257	483
Guild Of St Margaret536	Gruffi, Conor DDS494, 509	Halperin, Edward MD201
Graham, Andrea MSW438	Gruffi, Richard DDS 509-510	Hamilton, Robert NP455
Grandolfo, Katrina NP297	Grun, Andrei DDS510	Hammoud, Ali MD63
Graner, Dena MS291	Gualtieri, James DPT 180-181,	Hampel, Evan NP262
Gray, Frederick MD 161, 297, 388	313	Hampton, Duane NP9
Gray, Nicole NP 91, 256-257	Gubner-Gold, Katherine MSW	Hamroff, Glenn MD . 55, 366-367
Graziano, Stephanie BS145	468	Han, Daniel DDS502, 519
Graziano, Vincent MD247	Guccione, Penelope NP43	Han, Liying MD171
Grcevic, Joan DDS524	Guekjian, Taline NP52	Hanafi, Walid MD91
Greco, Michele MD 201, 247,	Guerra, Skye NP148	Hankins, Leroy MSW405, 468
334, 396	Guerrero, Melanie MD76	Hansel, Jami MSW438, 468
Greco, Robert MD247, 284	Gujadhur, Nili MD126, 381	Hansen, David PHD421
Green, Glenn MD486	Gulati, Rajan MD43, 257	Hansraj, Kenneth MD161 Harburger, Joseph MD235, 367
Green, Jeannette MD287	Gumaer, Robin NP9, 34, 91	Hardart, Anne MD 122, 148, 269,
Green, Philip MD 235, 272-273	Gundeck, Ethan MD63, 228	287
Green, Sarah NP	Guneratne, Franklin MD .43, 277	207   Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO287
Greenberg, Sofiya MD369 Greenblatt, Henry MD243	Gupiteo, Krizia DO413	Harding, Katherine MD473
Greenblatt, Henry MD243	Gupta, Anita MD54	Transmig, Ratherine MD473

Ll cont	Herman, Mira MD 82, 202, 369,	Honrado, Maria DMD502, 520
H - cont.	396	Hoolihan, Eunice MD4
Harkisoon, Shantie MD26	Hernandez, Anna MD26	Hoon, Vandana MD172
Harmon, Jessica MD91	Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS 181,	Hooper, Stephen MD172
Harriman Partners LLC Premier	313	Horn, Harvey MD241
Dialysis Center535	Hernandez, Neselle DPT 181, 313	Horwitz, Karen MD336
Harris, Heather NP9	Hershkowitz, Faigy MS291	Hosain, Fatima MD92
Harris, Julie DMD510, 521	Herskowitz, Eric MD248	Hosain, Syed MD302
Harris, Kassem MD194	Hertan, Evan DDS520	Hotchandani, Neeraj MD 15
Harris, Margo MSW438	Hertford, Douglas MD335	Hotchandani, Ravi MD107
Harrison, Kelle MS59, 226	Herwig, Kenneth MD229, 364	Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW405
Harrison, Kiyah ABA428	Herzog, Daniel DO257	Hoti, Kristina MSW439
Harrison, Mark MD63, 69	Herzog, Gary DO335	Hou, Chengjie DDS511
Harrison, Nicole NP123, 156	Heslinga, Matthew MD92	Hovsky, Julia DDS521
Hart, Michael MA274 Harvey, Lex NP9	Hibbs, Johannah MSW410	Howard, Alexandria MD26
Hasselmark, Fairouz MD194	Hicks, Brandi MD335	Howard, Kristina MSW405
Haydt, Melissa NP92, 372	Hidalgo, Joshwin ABA402	Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP 10,
Hayes, Benjamin NP335	Higdon, Tania MSW439	34
Hayes, Marion NP229	Higgins, William MD55	Hrnc Operating LLC DBA Highland
Haymes, Allyson MD335	Hill, Dorothy MSW439	Rehabilitation And Nursing
Hazlitt, Melissa MD92, 133	Hill, Jacqueline PHD421	Center537
Health Quest Home Care, Inc	Hill, Scot MD257	Hsu, Daniel MD 82-83, 248, 369
154, 181, 212	Hilts, Christian DPT181	Huang, Jeffrey DDS495
Hearle, Barbara NP34	Hinds, Marcel MD149	Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537
Hedeshian, Mohir MD213	Hinke, Christine MD355	Huang, Yili DO388
Heh, Chen-Wen MD 193, 413,	Hira, Ravneet DDS 510-511 Hirko, Mark MD 92, 113, 120,	Huber, Jessie DPT391
473	379	Hubner, Jeanne NP55 Huchital, Michael DPM358
Helleckson, Matthew BS 313, 391	Hirsch, Andrew DO26	Hudson River Health Care Inc
Heller, Kimberly MD133	Hirsch, Bradley DMD502, 520	D/B/A Sun River Health 212, 352,
Heller, Mary MSW405	Ho, Susana MD92, 373	527, 535
Heller, Michael DDS510	Hoben, Jennifer NP 10, 34, 414,	Hudson Valley Ambulatory
Helmandollar, Alyson MD148	455	Surgery LLC535
Helpley, Katie MA452	Hobson, Fran NP414, 473	Hudson Valley Endoscopy Center
Hemmerdinger, Steven MD168	Hoch, Ethan MD60	527
Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385	Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD511	Hudson Valley Mental Health Inc.
Hemmings, Robyn DMD510	Hochfelder, Jillian MD225	401
Henderson, Kimberly DO148	Hodas, Anna DPT 313-314	Hudson Valley Regional
Hennings, Miriam MSW468	Hodges, Jason MD335	Community Health Care, Inc. 528
Henriquez, Naida DMD524	Hofer, Jacob MD26	Hugh, Michael MD59
Henry, Charles MD335	Hoffman, Cindy DO79	Hughes, Kristin MD92, 373
Henry, Diane MSW468	Hoffman, Jessica AUD59	Hughes, Melville MD79
Henson, Tabitha MSW405	Hoffman, Michael MD361	Hults, Carol MA471
Hentel, Benjamin MD 201-202, 396	Hofmann, Kathleen DDS 494, 511	Hulur, Imge MD79
Herde, Christine MD148	Hoisington, Samuel MD 161-162	Hung, Linda BS181
Herling, Joyce MSW468	Holland, Kyra NP282	Huq Ronny, Faisal MD75
Herman, Jay MSW405	Holland, Robert MD4	Hurst, Brittany MS181
	Holmes, Manisha MD141	Hurwitz, Mark MD202
	Holness, Tricia MSW439	Hurwitz, Seth MD229, 235

	Johan Murataz MD	Jones Zolina ND 24
H - cont.	Jahan, Mumtaz MD44	Jones, Zelina NP34
Husain, Sara MD138	Jahn, Elizabeth NP287	Jordan, Keith MSW440
Hussain, Wajidul DDS511	Jaiani, Lasha MD79, 243	Joseph, Anila MS391
Hutman, Sammy MD243	Jaiyeola, Bola NP92, 373	Joseph, Jijoe DO373
Hyder, Jalal DO202, 396	Jalaj, Jai MD15, 194	Joseph, Jonathan MD15, 133
Hylka, Benjamin BS391	Jamal, Habibullah MD168, 301	Joseph, Kirti MD303
Hyman, Barry MD297	James, Douglas MD242	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
1	James, Edmund NP266	Joshi, Sandeep MD64
	James, Tanya NP414	Jouve, Natalie MD288
Iannitti-Hulse, Angela DO43	Jamgochian, Michael MD266	Juneja, Amandeep MD378, 380
larocci, Joseph BS391	Jampol, Alison MSW468	Jung, Junho DDS495
Ilagan, Irene Pauline DPT391	Jarett, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST	Justman, Shany MS428
Ilan, Doron MD297	484	K
Ilario, Marius MD172, 304	Jarmon, Eric DO456	Kabari, Alsia DO149
Iloh, Nkiruka MD277, 455	Jarnich, Allison DPT 182, 314, 391	Kabarriti, Rafi MD336
Imperato-Wilber, Jaymie NP 64	Jarrett, Clayton NP373	Kabbash, Barbara NP93
Infantino, Anthony MD215	Jaspan, Oren MD83, 369	Kabigting, Filamer MD 79-80, 243
Intissar, Amne NP92	Jaswani, Vijay MD336	Kabir, Tahsin DO51
Intriligator, Roxann PHD476	Jean, Geraldine DO149	Kaci, Kastriot DDS512
Intwala, Sunny MD64	Jean-Louis, Florence MD287	Kagan, Danielle BS386
lorgu, Bogdan MD4	Jee, Paul MD	Kaghazian, Maria MD16, 70
lorgu, Ruxandra MD4	Jellett, Carol MD	Kahn, Scott MD 221-222
Iqbal, Saria OD OPTOMETRIST	Jensen, Natalie AUD226	Kahn, Stephen MA131
483	Jensen, Susan MD44	Kainzbauer, William MD336
Irish Liebowitz, Kristi NP10	Jeong, Jay DDS511 Jeong, Jinhoon DDS511	Kaiser, Virginia MSW440
Islam, Humayun MD75	Jerome, Maritza DO4	Kakkanatt, Anand MD336
Islam, Mohammad MD44	Jha, Sanjaya MD70	Kakkanatt, Ashley MD215
Issley, Steven MD92	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD282, 456	Kakuriev, Rachel MA291
Itingen, Mikhail DO297	Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD	Kalapatapu, Kumar MD273
Ivy, Atiyana MSW439	511-512	Kalathivila, Dominic NP93, 373
Iwai, Sei MD235	Jindal, Pawan MD 113-114	Kalici, Nedzat MD44
Iwaniw, Ihor Alex MD92 Izzo, Joseph MD248	Jindal, Surinder MD141, 410	Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD . 462-463
	Joanow, Alex DO270	Kallmeyer, Mary NP326
J	John, Jacob DDS512	Kalnicki, Shalom MD336
Jabbour, Dany DPM218	John, Smitha NP	Kalra, Angeli MD4
Jabbour, Nizam DDS495	Johnson, Amy DPT314	Kamat, Ameet MD301
Jackson, Dipan NP364	Johnson, Catherine NP34	Kamenshikov, Alex DPM358
Jackson, Dorothy MSW405	Johnson, Charles DO4, 133	Kamesan, Janani MD 336-337
Jacob, Jubin MD336	Johnson, Katherine MSW 405	Kamin, Henry MD55
Jacob, Susanna DDS495, 511	Johnson, Malcolm MD93	Kaminetsky, Joshua MD79, 243
Jacobowitz, Cheskel MS352	Johnson, Matthew MA382	Kamthan, Arvind MD293
Jacobs, Steven DO15, 128	Johnson, Robert MD 241-242,	Kanchana, Sulada MD141
Jacobsen, Catherine MS 274-275	326	Kancherla, Ramamohana MD
Jacobson, Elisheva MS291	Jones, Arthur DO288	123-124, 156-157
Jacobson, Jason MD64, 229	Jones, Brenda MSW440	Kang, Hyun Woo DDS495, 503
Jacowitz, Lawrence DPM218	Jones, Cheranique MSW405	Kantaros, Louis MD 70-71,
Jafar, M MD69, 129, 273	Jones, Christopher NP10	129-130 Kantrowitz, Niki MD71
Jaglan, Akshar DO69, 235	Jones, Jillian NP141	Natiti Owitz, NIKI NID
L	i	<u> </u>

K - cont.	Keise, Kay NP16, 55	Kim, Seyun MD373
	Kellan, Victoria MS314	Kim, Sooheui MS183, 314, 391
Kaplan, Eric DPM358	Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP71	Kimble, Kelsey NP530
Kaplan, Howard MD481	Keller, Marina MD44, 271	King, Mary DO44
Kaplan, lan DO194	Keller, Michael DPM218, 358	King-Petrellese, Kasey MS471
Kaplan, Stanley MD93	Keller, Wendy MSW440	Kinon, Merritt MD530
Kaplon, Richard MD363, 378	Kelly, Bryan MS391	Kipping, Travis MD414
Kapoor, Aromma MD138	Kelly, Heather BS386	Kirkpatrick, Nicholas DPT391
Kar, Subrata DO229	Kelly, Jennifer MS182, 391	Kirshenbaum, David DDS496
Karimi, Maria MD280	Kelly, Peter DO4, 51	Kiselova, Olga NP114
Karounos, Maria DDS495, 512	Kelly, Stephen DO93, 373	Kitago, Tomoko MD141
Karp, Michael MA352	Kelmanovich, Daniel MD162	Kittle, Richard MD150
Karsif, Karen MD266	Kelsey, Anne MSW468	Klein, Arthur DO27
Kasamba, Joseph NP277, 456	Kelson, Jenna OD OPTOMETRIST	Klein, Hinda BS352
Kasello, Donna MD149, 288	484	Klein, Jeffrey DMD513
Kasman, Theresa MS452	Keltz, Julia MD149	Klein, Jonathan MD337
Kass, Alexandra BS182	Keltz, Martin MD150	Klein, Michael MD138
Kass, Gregory DDS522	Kemble, Tanesha NP141	Klein, Nadav MD419
Kass, Julia DDS512	Kemp, Laurel NP93	Klein, Nechie ABA428
Kates, Mandes MD 486-487	Kennedy, Christopher MS 182,	Kleinman, George MD75
Kathuria, Sajeev MD481	391	Kline, Mary MSW405
Katikaneni, Madhavi MD384	Kennedy, Derek MD93, 373	Knapp, Robin NP288
Katz, Barry MD337	Kenny, Geraldine NP61, 227	Knauer, Andrew DO266
Katz, Daniel DDS512	Keplinger, Kenneth MD150	Kobak, Jeffrey MD203
Katz, Daniel MD222	Kern, Sonia MD487	Koch, Robert Michael MD537
Katz, Gregory MD64	Kerns, Scott MD337	Kocher, Neil MD222
Katz, Leah MD202	Kerr, Christine MD16	Kodali, Lavanya MD326, 352
Katz, Moshe DDS513 Katz, Zachary DDS513	Kesselman, Neil DDS 496, 513,	Kodali, Ravindra MD227
Katzburg, Michael BS314	524	Kodali, Susheel MD273
Kaufman, Daniel MD377	Kessler, Chaya NP44	Koeber, Nancy PSYD421
Kaufman, Steven DDS495	Kessler, Jennifer DPT182, 314	Koenigsberg, Tova MD396
Kaufmann, Walter MD236	Kezis, Jeffrey MD79, 243	Koennecke, Matthew DPT315
Kaul, Ashutosh MD378	Khalil, Hani NP414	Koerner, Sean MD203
Kaur, Gurmeen MD141	Khalili, Michael MD248	Koh, Joon-Yong DMD496, 524
Kaur, Kavneet MD282	Khaliq, Anila MD26	Kohn, Samantha PHD463
Kaur, Sukhdeep MD536	Khan, Najmi MD44	Kohout, Erin DPT391
Kavanagh, Desiree MSW440	Khan, Sophia MD211	Kokoros, Pamela MS 315, 391-392
Kavic, Thomas MD337	Khan, Tabassum MD414	591-592   Kolnick, Dean MD203
Kavuri, Jyothi DDS . 495-496, 513	Khan, Zubair MD 16, 76, 93, 195,	Kommana, Harisha MD 203,
Kaw, Anita MD44	373	337-338
Kay, Crystal NP373	Khankhel, Nauman MD94, 373	337-336   Koneru, Prabash MD45
Kay, Jeffrey DDS513	Kholdarov, Mordakhay DDS513 Khurana, Sunil MD 107-108	Konigsberg, Matthew MD 162,
Kaye, Joshua MD215	Kiley, Catherine MA275	297
Kazanjian, Hratch MD229	Kim, David DPM 218, 358-359	297   Koreen, Irina MD487
Kazbay, Kasim MD263	Kim, Eugene MD218, 338-339	Koreen, Larry MD487
Kaznatcheeva, Elena MD 282-283	Kim, Jennifer MD337	Korra, Violeta ABA428
Kazos, Alexander MD93, 373	Kim, Paul DDS513	Korsakoff, Kristopher MD 45, 263
Keene, John MD93	Kim, Samuel MD203, 337, 396	Kortbus, Michael MD168
Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396		

	Kwon Soan MD	Lawton Christopher MAD 220
K - cont.	Kwon, Sean MD354 Kyriakakos, Christopher MD84	Lawton, Christopher MD338 Lazar, Gitti MS429
Koruth, Jacob MD236	Kyrou, Christos DPM 218, 359,	Lazar, Stephen MD64, 236, 367
Koshy, Ashwin DO 27, 277-278	399	Lazo, Bernardita MD
Koskos, Barbara MSW405		Leavitt, Gary MD203, 338, 397
Koszer, Samuel MD 141-142	L	Leben, Oren DDS514
Kotinsley, Benjamin MD83	LA, Daniel MD94, 257	Lebitsch, Stephen NP162, 298
Koulova, Lidia MD270, 294	Laborde, Elve MD288	Lebovics, Edward MD108
Koutcher, Lawrence MD 203, 396	Labow, Daniel MD114, 157	Lebovitz, Jonathon MD .530, 539
Koutelos, Thomas MD55	Lacheney, Bethany NP94	Lee, Andrew MD94, 374
Koyfman, Sergey DO301	Lackaye, Kristen NP114	Lee, David DDS514
Kozak, Jessica PHD428	Lackowitz, Jennifer BS315	Lee, David PHD421, 463
Kozicz, Izabela MD55	Lago Toro, Claudia MD114	Lee, Gay MSW440
Krakowski, David MD203	Lagunda, Joel DPT183	Lee, Howard MD369
Krampert, Stephen MD248	Laico, Colleen NP64	Lee, Jason NP34
Kraushaar, Barry MD297	Laine-Formisano, Jennica PSYD	Lee, Jennifer DDS514
Krim, Sarah NP473 Krishna, Balu DDS524	Lainjo, Goddard MD351	Lee, Mimi DDS502, 520
Krizar, Stephen MD4-5	Lal, Inder MD124, 157	Lee, Sean DO 94, 114-115
Kroff, Angela NP283, 530	Lala, Catherine NP414	Lee, Sol MD 414-415, 473
Kroll, Douglas MD71	Lam, Pang MD	Lee, Theodore DDS496, 514
Kron, Martin MD456	Lama, Genevieve MD55, 377	Lee, William MD71
Kruger, Pearl ABA428	Lamothe, John PHD421	Leech, Jennifer MS385
Kruk, Raymond NP10	Lamoureux, Christine MD338	Lefay, Sydney DO415, 474
Krumholtz, Jason MD222	Lampel, Claudia MD215, 399	Lefevre, Emnine MSW440 Legler, Glenn MD55
Kubert, Jason MD 94, 373-374	Lando, Tali MD168, 301	Leibman, A. MD338
Kulbida, Nicholas MD150, 385	Lang, Mimerose NP456	Leibovitch, Howard PHD463
Kulkarni, Subhash MD16	Langhans, Mark MD388	Leibowitz, Eric DDS 496, 524-525
Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD	Langus, Erin MSW405	Leibowitz, Tova ABA429
	Lanier, Gregg MD229, 364	Leigh, Yasmin DO242, 326
Kumar, Joseph DDS496, 513	Lao, Ted MD17, 138	Lekaj, Pal MD5
Kumar, Keerthana MD 142,	Lapidus, Shirley PHD421	Lelah, Mark MSW440
419-420	Lapointe, Lindsey MD150	Lemaire, Darline MSW441
Kumar, Pranat MD114	Larocchia, Debra MSW468	Lementowski, Peter MD163
Kunkel, Heather MSW440	Larrabee, Daniel ABA 428-429	Lemus Martinez, Marleny MS
Kunz, Richard NP456 Kupper, Aric MD374	Larrosa, Lucky MSW440 Larsen, Sayaka NP64	471-472
Kurian, Christeena MD530	Larson, Stephen PSYD463	Len, Robert MSW468
Kurian, Jessica MD83	Laskowski, Igor MD 121, 269, 380	Lenihan, Deborah BS
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17	Latorre, Rossella BA275	Leonard, Catherine DPT 183
Kurtz, Norma MD55, 94, 374	Lau, Christie ABA429	Leonardi, Dana PHD476
Kurtz, Seth MD257	Lau, Lung MD76, 114	Leong, Jennifer MD163
Kurz, Evan DO83, 369	Lau, Vincent MD84, 369	Lepp, Daniel MD94
Kushner, Michael MD377	Laufer, Rivkah ABA429	Lerma, Georgina BS
Kusior, Lawrence MD162, 298	Laux, Kirsten NP17	Lerner, Jonathan MD338 Lescale, Keith MD288
Kutler, Charles MD17, 126, 133	Lav, Stacey BS291	Lesin, Hindy MS429
Kwok, Yong DO94	Lavi-Romer, Amram MS154	Lettera, James MD61
Kwon, Jeontaik MD 120, 269, 380	Lawney, Gina DPT315	Leu, David MD298
Kwon, Peter MD266	Lawson, Ivy MD248	Leuchten, Scott DO94
		,

1 comb	Lobo, Meera MD17, 138	Lurio, Joseph MD5, 134
L - cont.	Lobosco, Matthew MD95, 374	Lustig, Esther MSW441
Levin, Charles DDS502, 520	Lodescar, Rachelle MD115	Luther, Jason BS 183-184
Levin, Sarah MD60, 64	Loewy, Ephraim DDS514	Luthra, Jasminder MD257
Levin, Seth MD263	Loftus, Kristina BS386	Luttinger, Hilary PSYD422
Levine, Elliot MD . 17, 64-65, 229	Logee, Kristin DO211	Lutwak, Seymour MD237
Lewis, Andrew MD 203, 338, 397	Logiurato, Brendan MD 84-85,	Lyons, James MD65, 214
Lewis, Avraham MS291	205, 369, 397	Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS 184
Lewis, Cleveland MD115	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD 5, 134	M
Lewis, Diane PHD421	Lombardi, Crystal MA275	
Lewis, Jon MD 203-204, 397	Lombardi, Rita MS131	Ma, Ding MD481
Lewy, Brian OD OPTOMETRIST	Lombardo, Frank MD 163, 298,	Mabee, Krystle NP 34-35, 257
484 Li Lia MD	339	Machado, Andrea NP257
Li, Jin MD142	Lombardo, Melissa NP 261-262	Maddalena, Gregory DDS 497, 514-515
Li, Lok DMD526	Long, Sakinah MSW441	
Liberty Dialysis Hyde Park, Liberty	Longo, Anthony DDS514	Madell, Alan MD258 Madeo, Jennifer DO126
Dialysis528 Licata, Lauren MD267	Longo, Daniel DPM218	Madhusudan, Shuchee MD 104
Lieberman, Zachariah PSYD463	Longo, Tara NP65, 229	Madis, Mark MD289
Lien, Donald MD204, 397	Looney, Alice NP 302-303	Madore, Gigi MD95, 134
Ligenza, Cynthia MD56, 395	Lopera, Andrea MSW441	Madori, Frank MD374
Lileika, Nada MA60	Lopez, John BS315	Maendel, Anneke MD27
Lillis, Sheena MS 291-292	Lopez-Albaitero, Andres MD .301	Maenza, Nicholas DO95
Limani, Robert MD339	Lord, Joel PHD422	Maggio-Silverman, Cynthia NP
Lin, David MD377	Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD 150,	195
Lin, Yu-Kuan MD361	288	Maghsoudlou, Behzad MD 283
Linares, Katherine MS429	Losinno, Michele MSW406	Magill, Richard MD163
Lincare Inc534	Louie, Beth MD225 Louis, Emmanise NP456	Maginley, Sylvan MD456
Lincare, Inc, Lincare, Inc534	Louis-Jacques, Carline MD	Maglione, Katharine MD 205
Lincer, Robert MD267	288-289	Magliulo, Theresa NP17
Lindenmeyr, Louise NP10	Lovell, Leonora MS441	Magnanini, Kristin NP121
Lindsay-Santi, Evelyn NP222	Lowe, Jennifer MSW406	Magrill, Robert MD 205, 248-249,
Linetskaya, Diana MD537	Lowenkron, David MD 236-237	339
Ling, Julie MD65	Lown, Jennifer NP10	Mahato, Bisundev MD456
Linga, Karthika MD242, 326	Lsl Newburgh LLC DBA Liberty	Maher, John DC368
Listas, Nicole BS183, 315, 392	Hudson Valley Dialysis535	Mahesh, Akshaya BS184, 392
Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will	Lu, Jenny MD27	Majer, Miriam MA352
292, 315, 352	Lucal, Elizabeth MD150, 385	Makam, Sashi MD45
Littlefield, Brooke DO5	Lucas, Anne NP65, 67	Makker, Tanveer MD95, 374
Littleton, Donald DC240	Lucas, Susan DPT 315-316	Malamud, Stephen MD157
Littleton, Andrea MD5, 134	Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS 154,	Maldonado, Edna BS 303
Litvak, Ilya DO94 Lleva, Paul MD142	386	Maldonado, Edna BS 292, 386-387
Llewellyn, Kathleen MD84, 369	Luchs, Scott MD339	Malhotra, Divya MD65
Lo Bianco, Paul MSW441	Lundy, Helen ABA429	Malik, Adeel DO356
Lo Cicero, Deborah MSW41	Lundy, Nicole DPT183, 316	Malik, Sarah NP461
Lo, Kathy MD 204-205	Lungin, Margarita BS392	Mallick, Imtiaz MD17
Lob, Zev DO257	Luong, Kenny DPM359	Mamikoglu, Bulent MD . 168-169
Lobo, Andrea DPT183, 315	Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP	Mammo, Rebecca MD487
	124, 157	

NA cont	Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW	Mcdonald, Mark DPT185, 317
M - cont.		Mcdonald, Matthew DO115
Manalil, Jessica DPT184, 316	Martini, Anthony MD45	Mcdonald, Philip MD340
Manahastar Jasanh DO249	Martins, Stephanie BS316	Mcdowell, Meredith MD150
Manchester, Joseph DO374	Marto, Brian BS392	Mcelrath, Timothy MD122
Mand, Alex DPM359 Manek, Tanvi BA316, 392	Martynov, Alexander MD 250,	Mcgregor, Victor NP415, 474
Mangi, Abeel MD 67-68, 232	340	Mcguire, Christina BS317
Mangion, Jeremy MD163	Marvel, Lindsey OD OPTOMET-	Mcguire, Paul MD370
Mani, Egesta MD56	RIST484	Mchale, James MD340
Manierre, Steven DO95	Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS317	Mckenna, Jon MS185
Mann, Samantha DPT184, 392	Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS 497,	Mckenna, Linda NP95, 374
Mannam, Harshitha MD .79, 243	503	Mckenzie, Hugh NP278, 457
Mannese, Samantha NP 124, 157	Mascia, Angelo DO95, 134	Mckenzie, Marsha MS429
Mansour, Ahmed DDS503	Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD 169,	Mckeon, Elisabeth MD 18
Mansur, Abeera MD45, 281	301	Mckinney, John OD OPTOMET- RIST484
Mantaro, Kathleen MD17	Mastandrea, Domenico DO95	Mcknight, Aminata NP95
Mantel, Autumn OD OPTOMET-	Mastronardi, Theresa DO27	Mcknight, Ryan MD388
RIST484	Matatova, Marina DO79, 243 Matela, Ajsza MD76, 195	Mckrnan, Connor BS 185, 317,
Manza, Michael MSW406, 441	Mateo, Romeo MD68, 233, 365	392
Maracich, Rebecca MS392	Mathew, Jerry MD474	Mclane, Jennifer NP 35, 243, 458
Maraziti, Carena MS185	Mathew, Rekha DMD497, 515	Mclaughlin, Matthew DO 258,
Marchione, Joseph MD .205, 249	Mathew, Rose DO142	326
Marciano, Michelle DDS515	Mathew, Shylon DDS526	Mclaughlin, Robert DDS 497, 515
Marcus, Joshua MD531, 539	Mathias, Kimberley MSW406	Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD
Marcus, Justin MD142 Mardit, Daniel DO17	Matta, Ayman MD487	169, 301
Maresca, Glauco MD 205,	Matthews, Christopher NP 35	Mcmahon, Lauren MD150, 385
339-340, 397	Matthews, Gerald MD223	Mcmillan, Sonya NP351
Maresca, Michael MD 124, 157,	Mattone, Nancy NP229	Mcnulty, John MD531
381, 387	Mauro, Cristina PHD422, 463	Mcvey, Susan MSW442
Margolis, Nathaniel MD 249-250	Maxwell, Lynn BS292	Mcwilliam, Jessica MSW468
Marici, Kathleen DO5	Mayo, David MD289	Meca, Simona MD108
Marie, Glenn DDS521	Mays, Tanya MD150	Medi-Fair Inc534 Medici, Mark MD298
Marino, Charles DC369	Mazumdar, Sumita MD 18 Mazurkiewicz, Rebecca MD 18	Medstar Surgical & Breathing
Markarian, Marylinn MD 402,	Mazzarisi, Steven DPT185	Equipment, Inc527
415	Mazzei, John NP10	Mehta, Jay MD151
Markenson, David MD95	Mazzella, Anthony MSW468	Mehta, Keyur MD340
Marketta, Hilary MS429	Mazzilli, Thomas MD206, 397	Meier, Fritz BS317
Marks, Alison BA392	Mcardle, Randee MSW406	Meier, Gretchen BS317
Marra, Kelly NP95, 374	Mccabe, Margaret NP157	Meisels, Josef ABA429
Marro, Lynn BS316	Mccallum, Alomie NP 10, 142	Mekontchou, Fabius NP458
Marsan, Nathanael MD374	Mccarthy, Audrey DPT317, 392	Melcer, Caroline MSW442
Marshall Domorico DDT 216	Mccarthy, Claire MD5	Melcer, Joshua MD237, 367
Marshall, Demerise DPT316 Marshall, Jonathan DO205	Mccarthy, Karen DPT185, 317	Melin, Tamar NP10
Martin, Eric MD298	Mcclung, John MD237, 367	Melotti, Michelle MD206, 340
Martin, Jovana MD121	Mcdermott, Frank NP 456-457,	Melvin, Alyssa NP230
Martinez-Drinks, Elena MS382	474	Mendelson, Leah MSW442
	Mcdermott, John DO27	Menna, Michael DO96, 374

M - cont.	Miller, Daniel DO96	Mootabar, Nava DDS498
	Miller, Marc MD237	Moragas, Jennifer MS452
Menon, Maya NP195	Miller, Marilyn NP11	Morales, Denise MSW 442-443
Menon, Sharifa MD151	Miller, Morganne AUD226	Morales, Maydeline MS131
Mensah, Josephine DMD521	Miller, Patricia DDS520	Moranz, Lisa MSW443
Mercy Community Hospital @	Miller, Rebecca DPT186	Morcos, David DO27, 258
Hammond317, 478	Miller, Robin MD397	Morehead, Janine MSW443
Mercy Community Hospital DBA	Miller, Sara NP35	Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP 96, 374
Bonsec537	Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD481	Morgan, Scott NP258
Merer, David MD169	Milliam, Rommel BS318	Moriarty, Nancy DPT186
Meritz, Keith MD206	Milligan, Tracey MD142	Moroney, Scott DO258
Merkhan, Samuel MD18, 134	Mills, Erica DDS498, 515	Moscato, Vincent MD488
Merla, Veeranna MD 367-368	Mina, George DPM359	Moscicki, Rachel NP65
Mernick, Tzipora MS429	Minarich, Michael MD115, 378	Moscowitz, Michael MD115
Merrill, Richard DO76, 195	Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO5	Moskovic, Ethan DDS498
Merritts-Carr, Tanya MSW 442	Minzer, Efroim MS430	Moskowitz, Steven DPM218
Meshulam, Ryan MD458	Miranda, Annie MD96	Moss, Alan MSW406, 443
Messina, Anthony MD71, 368	Mirra, Thomas DPT318	Moteelall, Meena MD258
Metwally, Ayat NP122	Mirza, Farooq MD354	Motta, Tonianne NP536
Metz, Andrew MSW469	Mitchell, Amber MD142	Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS 292
Metzger, Sima MS 352-353	Mitchell, John MD134, 415	Movsas, Sheryl DO215
Meyers, Kimberly BS392	Mitchell, Krystal MD79	Moyer, Michelle MD 163-164,
Meyers, Leaisha MSW442	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	298
Meytes, Vadim DO77, 115, 267	472	Moyle, Henry MD540
Miano, Jennifer NP96, 374	Mizrahi, Albert ABA430	Muchiteni, Tshaka MD237
Michaluk, Jennifer NP115	Mladkova, Nikol MD206	Mulcahy, Stephanie NP65
Micker, Deirdre NP10-11	Modi, Jayesh MD121	Muldoon, Michele NP45
Mid-Hudson Forensic Psychiatric	Modi, Neeraj MD250	Mullally, Jamie MD104
Center426	Modi, Satish MD481	Mullaney, Magen NP11, 134
Mid-Hudson Managed Home	Modi, Varun MD294	Muller, Bonnie DO28
Care, Inc536	Modi, Yasha MD481	Muller, Jacqueline MSW 406
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of Westchester Medical Center 154,	Moesch, Dean MD341	Mullins, Deborah MS410
1	Mohabir, Anthony MD85, 370	Mundra, Ajit PSYD422
186, 212, 477 Middletown Medical PC58	Mohan, Avinash MD531	Muniz, Glendalee MSW406
Middletown Mental Health Clinic	Mohr, David BS186, 318	Munoz, Maura MD415
(SATELLITE)425	Mokha, Janpreet MD326	Munzer, Eric DO301
Midgley, Stephanie MD96	Molina, Jasmarie MSW442	Murali, Sagari NP242, 326
Midwood, Dorinda DO5	Molloy, Margaret MSW 406, 469	Murari, Keerti MD377
Miele-Moran, Courtney MS387	Mollura, Joseph MD250	Murdolo, Amanda AUD60, 226
Mignone, Paul MD488	Moloney, Irene NP536	Murphy, Brian MD528
Mikesh, Matthew BS392	Momeni, Mojdeh MD	Murphy, Francis MD243
Mikucki, Maryann MD206, 397	Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP459	Murphy, Jonathan MD71, 130 Murphy, Steven MSW443
Mikula, Nicole NP 458-459	Montalto, Maryjane PSYD422	Murray, Brian MSW443
Milanese, Gretchen DPT318	Montano, Jennifer BS392	Murthy, Raj MD170, 173
Milena, Andrew BS186, 392	Montgomery Nursing And Rehab-	Murtuza, Magbool MD76, 195
Millbrook Mental Health Clinic	ilitation Center537	Muschel, Michael MD237, 284
401	Moore, Anastasia NP294	Muslim, Arif MD237, 284
Miller, Alan MD96, 374	Moore, David MD96	Musorrafiti, Lori NP36, 278
,		

	Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD 97,	Nielsen, Louise MA452
M - cont.	375	Nierenberg, Ira MD 263-264
Mustafa, Ghulam MD 284-285	Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD	Nierenburg, Hida MD143
Mutzen, Henna ABA430	213	Nieto, Charles MD45
Myers, Kevin MD488	Nesheiwat, Jawad MD 206,	Nikolla, Zana MD108
Myers, Maria NP244	250-251	Nina, Deborah DDS516
Myung, Yoon MD488	Nesheiwat, Lena MD	Nissen, Nancy BS145
N	Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD18-19	Nitzkorski, James MD116, 379
Nabatian, Azadeh DDS498, 515	Nesheiwat, Victor DDS498	Noble, John NP381
Naderi, Sassan MD96	Neufeld, Alex DPT392	Noble, Sheldon MD459
Nadig, Anne MSW469	Neuman, Mordechai MSW443	Noonan, Nicole DPT186, 319
Nadler, Steven DDS515	Neuner, Stephanie ABA .402, 430	Norman, Kathleen MD97
Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237	Neustadt, Yehuda MS430	Northern Dutchess Hospital 154,
Nagaraja, Aarathi MD 18, 134	Neuwirth, Madalyn MD 116, 158	186, 528
Nahar, Tamanna MD237	Nevid, Mark DDS498	Noskow, Mayer DDS503
Naik, Chandra MD5-6	Nevsky, Gregory MD370	Novetsky, Akiva MD78
Nair, Jayakumar DPT318	New England Orthotic & Pros-	Novik, Boris MD251, 341
Najovits, Andrew MD230	thetic Systems LLC534	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267
Nakagawa, Shellyann NP115	New Generation Hair Replace-	Nugent, Michael MS392
Nanda, Nandita MD474	ment DBA Dream Wigs Boutique	Nunez, Randolph MD97
Naparst, Thomas MD96	527	Nussbaum, Robert PHD463
Napchan, Uri MD278, 283	New Windsor Family Care LLC,	Nwoke, Uloaku NP 97-98, 375
Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS	New Windsor Family C536	Nychka, Bohdan DDS516
452	New York Home X Ray LLC528	Nydick-Haller, Alison MSW406 Nytko, Conrad DPT 186-187, 319
Naqvi, Syed MD 66, 71-72, 142	Newburgh Mental Health Clinic	
Narasimhadevara, Satyanarayana	425	0
MD18	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Ober, David MD283
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD283 Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD 267,
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD283 Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD 267, 354
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD283 Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD 267, 354 Obligado, Sergio MD281
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill292, 318, 353, 537 Newland-Pagan, Yvonne MD 302 Newman, Daniel DC240	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD       18         Narayan, Rajeev MD 72, 130, 273         Nardi, Lorraine MD       18         Naser-Tavakolian, Kiyon MD       397         Nasir, Syed MD       283         Nassar, Amro MD       172         Natal, Brenda MD       96, 375         Natale, Ryan MD       96-97         Natalizio, Alicia NP       244         Natelson, Stefanie AUD       227         Nath, Chithranjan MD       104         Nathanson, Gary MD       72         Navolanic, Patrick MD       206         Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS       515-516         Nayyar, Sarthak DDS       515         Nazziola, Eric MD       97         Ndille, Tessa DO       97         Negron, Nelson DPM       219         Neiditz, Nancy BS       318	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD
MD	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Ober, David MD

	Otto Nicholas MD	Dark Manor Acquisition IIIIC
O - cont.	Otts, Nicholas MD98 Overton, Andrew DPT 319-320	Park Manor Acquisition II LLC
Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD46	Overton, Deserene NP326	Park, Hang MD19
Ogilvie, Vassell MSW406	Owens, Delysa NP11	Park, Hoon MD215, 356
Ogorman, Lara MSW444	Oza, Kulin MD116	Park, Joon MD225
Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT .187, 319		Park, Maryann MD242, 326
Ogulnick, Martin PHD463	Р	Park, Min DDS 503, 525-526
Oh, Eric DDS502, 520, 525	Pacenza, Gladys NP .66, 259, 375	Park, Sea Mi MD143
Ohri, Nitin MD341	Pacos, Mary MSW444	Parker, Holly NP158
Ojeda-Martinez, Hector MD .127	Page, Dorothy MD6	Parker, Walter MD223
Ojha, Chandra MD 72-73, 130	Pai, Satishchandra DDS .520, 526	Parmar, Sonal MD46
Ojo, Kafilat MD459	Pal, Aradhna MS285	Parmett, Steven MD207
Okby, Nader MD75, 240	Palconet, Gina DPT320	Parrish, Loretta MSW407
Oke, Benjamin MD19	Pallone, Danielle MSW 406-407,	Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP98, 375
Okechukwu, Christopher MD 258	469	Parsa, Tania MD98
Okeeffe, Heather NP	Palmer, Kimberly MSW444	Paskey, Rachel NP138, 281
Okoronkwo, Onyekachukwu DDS	Palmer, Martin MD289	Passano, Cherie MD289
	Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD482	Passik, Cary MD354
Okun, Jared MD342	Palos, Patricia MD151	Pastena, Gaetano MD 342-343
Oliphant, William MSW444 Olivencia, Nellia MSW406	Pampana, Vijay MD283	Patane, Patricia BS187, 393
Oliveros, Caitlin Mari BS392	Pan, Li DO529 Pan, Stephen MD66, 230	Patel, Abhisha BS393
Olmo, Joseph DC	Panchabhai, Tanmay MD 76, 195	Patel, Amisha MD 237-238
Olowu, Alicia DO28, 279	Pandya, Shachi MD212	Patel, Anvi BS393
Olsen, Brittany MD298	Pandya, Sunandan MD237	Patel, Deepesh MD19, 134
Olsen, Drew MD 240-241	Panetta, Claudia DPT 187, 320	Patel, Dhiren MD264
Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD 134,	Panghaal, Vikash MD85	Patel, Harshadkumar MD 164,
143, 415	Panoff, Carrie DO151, 289	298
Oo, Phone MD281	Paolilli, Eric NP11, 53	Patel, Mahiji MD
Open Door Family Medical	Paolucci, Patrice DO151	Patel, Mehul MD73, 238 Patel, Milap DDS498, 516, 525
Center, Inc539	Papadopoulos, Dimitrios MD 207	Patel, Neisha MD143
Oppman, Gabriel MS430	Papanagnou, Anastasios MD 384	Patel, Nimesh DMD521, 526
Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Pape, Dominique MD151	Patel, Prakash MD343
Associates D/B/A Inspire 292,	Papish, Mark MD98, 134	Patel, Purviben BS 187-188, 320,
319, 353, 535	Paporto, Laurel NP416	393
Orange County Department Of	Paquet, Mary NP11, 116	Patel, Raviraj MD98, 375
Mental Health425	Paracha, Faisal MD158	Patel, Reena MD259
Oreilly, James DO415	Paracha, Fauzia MD270, 294	Patel, Shalin MD73
Orlowski, Dennis MSW469	Paragas, Elibeth MS187	Patel, Umangi MD270, 294
Ormont, Michael MD116	Parajon, Robert DPM219	Patel, Umesh MD211
Orourke, Donna BS292	Parauda, Sarah MD143 Parikh, Nirmal MD195	Patel, Vikas MD531
Orourke, Kyle NP 19, 36, 56,	Parikh, Purvi MD379	Pathak, Lisa MD46
258-259	Parikh, Shital MD230	Pathan, Nusrat MD 124, 172,
Orsi, Regina MSW444	Parikh, Tejas MD 207, 251, 342,	381, 388
Ortiz, Angela MA472	397	Pathrose, Bindu DO356
Ortiz, Jasmine MSW444	Parisi, Marybeth MD244	Patil, Pradnya MD19, 158, 387
Ortiz, Jorge MD267 Osofsky, Douglas DPM359	Parizh, Ilya DO375	Patil, Vivek MD207, 343, 397
Otero, Kristina DO19		Patrello, Anthony MD 238, 273,
Otero, Kristilia DO19		368, 382

P - cont.	Phillip, Yolanda NP 124, 158, 381,	Powell, Sharon OD OPTOMETRIST
Patterson, Kemeisha NP56	387	484
Patterson, Stacey MD343	Phillips, Jezzreel NP242	Powell, Sovan MD
Patton, Angelina MSW444	Phillips, John MD223	Power, Michael-Louis MS393
Patton, Byron MD 68, 213, 365,	Phillips, Steven MA275	Powers, Brian MD298
399	Picciano, Emma MSW445	Prabhu, Sandeep BS393
Paul, Diana MSW444	Pietrow, Paul MD223	Pradhan Tana DO
Paulin, Ethan MD532, 537	Pilchik, Robert MD368	Pradhan, Tana DO290
Pavels, Anita MD19-20	Piliere, Allison NP244	Praino, Kimberly BA
Pawlowski, Kimberly MS320	Pillai, Nisha MD	Prakash, Siddarth MD 207, 343,
Payman, Rami MD169	Pillai, Rajeena NP	398
Payne, Eryn MSW469	Pinero, Joseph MD	Prashad, Priya MD352
Pazhayampallil, Jesil MD98	Pinero, Susan MD343	Premier Home Health Care
Pearson, Gregory MD207	Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO .6, 135	Services, Inc
Pedevillano, Frank DO6	Pintado, Erin NP99, 259	Pressoir, Kathleen DO238
Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO 28	Pirelli, Luigi MD354	Preziuso, Giulia MA453
Pekis, Ramazan MD215	Pizzitola, Gina MD99 Plansky, Jason MD99	Price, Melissa DPT320
Pelberg, Rochel ABA430	Plaza, Christian NP46, 279	Prince, Kristen NP99
Pellegrino, Christine MD158	Plumer, Alan MD264	Profeta, George MD46, 327
Pellerin, Donna MD416, 474	Plummer, Dahlia MD380	Propersi, Marco DO99
Penalosa, Kazell NP303	Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW445	Pruthi, Sonal MD273
Pendleton, Audrey MD .267, 354	Podber, Jayson MD375	Puccio, Carmelo MD158
Penn, David MD531	Podeszwa, John MD264	Puntambekar, Preeti MD 143
Penn, Erin MD211	Polizzano, Chelsae AUD227	Purice, Gabriel MD46 Purohit, Shivani MD351
Perakis, Helen MD533	Polizzi, Gaspare MD46	Putnam Clinic465
Pereira, Michael MD207	Pollack, Cary MD 66, 135, 230,	Putnam Family & Community
Perinbasekar, Rajiv MD378	279, 364, 383	Services, Inc465
Perinbasekar, Saradha MD384	Pollio, Patricia MD290	Putnam Gi LLC539
Perkins, Richard MD164	Pomac534	Putnam Hospital Center DBA
Perkins, Susan NP416	Pomerantz, Paul MD361	Putnam Hospital479
Perran, Ellen MSW444	Pomichter, John MD20	Putnam Nursing And Rehabilita-
Perry, Ethan MA131	Pomykala, Matthew DO482	tion Center539
Perry-Hoffstatter, Brittany DO 98	Poncher, Evan MD99, 375	Putnam Ridge 387, 393, 398, 539
Persaud, Deviena ABA430	Ponda, Prashant MD225	Pyo, Robert MD274
Perumal, Murali MD264	Pope, Ronald DO6	
Peryea, Vernon OD OPTOMET-	Poper, Chaim DO46	Q
RIST484	Poplausky, Maurice MD 397-398	Qaja, Erion DO121
Petchers, Adam MD116	Popplewell, Claire MD20, 135	Quackenbush, Laurie MA382
Petcu, Louis MD302	Porrovecchio, Andrea MD 20	Quaglino, Jill NP11
Peters, Scott DMD 521-522	Portelli III, John MD73, 238	Quatrini, Teresa MS188, 320
Petersen, Lena NP 11, 53, 73	Portelli, Paula NP66	Quinlan, Christine NP36
Peterson, Travonna NP259	Portugal, Sonia MSW407	Quinn, David MD172, 388
Petricek, Ursula NP 98-99, 375	Postal, Eric MD343	Quinn, John DPT188
Petti, David DDS502	Potack, Jonathan MD108	Quinn, Kerry DPM359
Petzolt, Nicole PSYD 422-423	Pothen, Rebecca NP233	Quinones, Edgard MD46, 281
Phair, Jessica NP270, 294	Poughkeepsie Mental Health	Quinones, Viviana MSW407
Philip, Sherin MD28	Clinic401	Quintana, Yandresco DDS502
Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD116		

	D 11: 1 ND 100	D: C   IMB
R	Reddings, Joann NP	Rice, Samuel MD251 Rich, Karen MSW407
Racanelli, Joseph MD 207-208,	Reddy, Brijesh MD344	
251, 284, 343, 370, 398	Reddy, Ramachandra MD 125, 158	Richards, Abby DO151 Richardson, Ashley NP117
Rachamalla, Radhika MD 125,		
158	Reddy, Ravichandra MD 215-216	Rifice, Samantha MA430
Rafal, Richard MD 343-344	Reddy, Venkatesha MD283	Rifino, Joseph BS
Rafati, Firas ABA430	Reed, Thomas MD47, 327 Regalado, Angel Rose BS 188,	Rigney, John MD345 Riker, Sheri NP20
Raffaelli, Kimberly MA410		Rios, Jessica NP213
Rafferty, Eileen PSYD463	321, 393	Risdell, Hart MD459
Rafiq, Najma DDS498, 516	Regan, Allison MD99	Ristic, Sasha MD165
Rahman, Gopa MD20	Regan, John NP416	Ritter, Edmond MD533, 537
Rahman, Mahboobur MD 73	Regional Economic Community	Ritter, Steven MD77, 195
Rahman, Naeem MD 223-224	Action Program Inc425	Rivas, Jennifer NP259
Rahmani, Rumana MD279, 459	Rehabilitation Support Services, In402, 426	Rivas, Osiris MD416
Rainaldi, Patricia NP66	Rehman, Asif MD67	Rivas, Sadhis MD377
Rajan, Swaminathan MD 116,	Reich, Jennifer MD47, 259	River Valley Care Center Inc529
212	Reichard, Steven DO344	Rivera, Ramon MD117
Rajendran, Geetha MD290	Reichman, Paul MD 267-268	Rivera, Sandy MSW445
Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	Reilly, Justina MS131	Rizvi, Seema MD6, 104
143, 214	Reilly, Stephanie DPT393	Rizzo, Andrew MD 99, 135, 375,
Ramaswamy, Ravi MD46, 281	Reiner, Bruce MD 208, 344-345	383
Ramcharitar, Aaron MD259	Reiss, Noah MD225	Roberts, Nikki MD151
Ramcharitar, Justin NP259	Reiss, Wendy NP416	Robinson, Michael MD303, 356
Rametta, Concetto MD47	Reiz, Mayer MS292	Robinson, Stephen MD345
Ramnani, Mignyetta MSW 445	Rekhala, Vishal DO216, 356	Robinson, Thomas MD6
Ramnarine, Mityanand MD99	Rembert, Cecilia PSYD476	Robles, Eleanore BS321
Ramos, David MD238, 285	Renaissance Health Care Group	Robortaccio, Raven NP108
Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD 28	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Roche, Diana MSW446
Ranalletta, Matthew NP53	Nursing Care Cent 154, 188, 212,	Rochman, Todd MD279, 460
Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS522	529	Rodriguez, Hector MD169
Rankey, Christina BS	Renaldo, Nicholas MD164, 299	Rodriguez, James MD375
Rankin, Sheana MS393 Rao, Suresh DDS516	Rendano, Jeffrey DPT 188, 321	Rodriguez, Luis MD251, 345
	Renzoni, Steven MD299	Rodriguez, Nearco NP99, 259
Rapoport, Peretz DDS516 Rasamny, Jk MD302	Repala, Rohit MD117	Rodriguez, Tammy MA410
Rascoe, Adrienne NP230	Rescigno, Diane OD OPTOMET-	Rodriguez, Wendy NP36
Raskin, Joshua DPM359	RIST484	Rodriquez, Jose NP 416-417, 474
Ratchford, Leah NP	Rescigno, John MD345	Roessel, Katherine MSW 407, 469
Rathore, Varinder MD 135, 279,	Resnick, David MD59	Rogell, Matthew MD 165, 299,
416, 459	Respass, John MD 60-61, 67, 227,	388
Rattigan, Melward BS393	231	Roger, John BA189
Raufi, Muhammad MD230	Revoredo, Fred MD28	Rogers, Nadja NP11
Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO 164,	Reyes, Jose BS189	Rogotzke, Cyle MD 99-100, 375
299	Reyes-Pastorella, Evangeline NP	Rojas, Henry MD56 Rolison, Kelly NP37
Raval, Manish MD47	531	Rollin, Michael NP260
Ray, Esther ABA430	Reynoso, Augusto BS189	Roman, Christopher DO260
Raza, Syed MD20	Reza, Jahanara MD47, 279	Romanello, Zachary BS321, 393
Reade, Brian DPM219, 359	Rhinebeck Health Center 189,	Rondon, Betty DDS 498-499, 517
	528	Nondon, Detty DDS 430 433, 317

R - cont.	Saderholm, Gail MSW446	Sarkar, Abhishek MD195
Rooney, Danielle MD151	Saeed, Nighat NP109	Sarnicki, Jennifer DPT321
Rosado, Alexander DPT321	Saeed, Saqib MD354	Sassoon, Jodi MD388
Rosan, Peter MA423	Safajou, Chista MD151	Sauer, Hugh MD488
Rosario, Nelson NP117	Safarov, Alexandr MD144	Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD 423
Rosen, Daniel MD224	Sager, Lisa MD529	Savino, Perry MSW 407-408, 446
Rosen, Mitchell MD56, 395	Saha, Tisa MD238	Sawhney, Manita DO47
Rosen, Yitzhak MD47, 238	Said, Sameh MD 213, 354-355	Sawhney, Sabrina MD238
Rosenbaum, Pearl MD482	Saint Jean, Ashanda MD 151-152	Sayeed, Ibrahim DDS517
Rosenberg, Jon MD143	Saintil, Melissa DDS503, 526	Sayegh, Michael MD488
Rosenberg, Marilyn MSW407	Sala, Emily MSW469	Scanga, Susan BA154
Rosenberg, Samuel DO356	Saladino, Paul MD47, 279	Schachter, Sora SLP
Rosenberg, Victor MD290	Saland, Jesse MSW407	Schaefer, Benjamin MD73
Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM359	Salem, Azzam MD152	Schaefer, Ellen OD OPTOMETRIST
Rosenstein, Dalia NP165, 299	Salman, Ali MD231	490
Rosenstock, Jared DMD 502, 520	Saltzberg, Stephanie MD68	Schaefer, Noreen MS212
Rosenthal, Loren MD135, 143	Saltzman, Maya MD100, 376	Schafer, Daniel BS190
Rosenthal, Salina PSYD423	Saluja, Sandeep MD80, 244	Schaffer, Alan MD327
Rosenzweig, Robert MD 108-109	Salvatore, Jessica MSW .446, 470	Schames, Scott DDS521
Rossi, David NP460	Salvay, Loretta NP37	Scharfenberger, Dennis MD 28
Roth, Ira MD238	Samaroo, Lakshman NP345	Schear, Matthew DO482
Rothenberg, Jonathan ABA 430	Samocha, Yigal MD	Schechter, Andrew MD .251, 345
Rotsides, Janine MD169	San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA	Scheck, Julianne MSW446
Rozansky, Marc MD345		Schefflan, Ruth NP417
Rubin, David MD75, 241, 304	Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW	School Stayon OD ORTOMET
Rubin, Jeffrey PHD463	446	Schenkel, Steven OD OPTOMET- RIST484
Rubin, Joanne PHD476	Sanborn, Emily DPT190	Schenker, Devorah SLP353
Rubin, Lauren MSW446	Sanborn, Marian MSW446 Sanchez, Marta MD6, 152	Schleier, Alan DO212
Rubinstein, Joshua MD533	Sanders, Bruce MD	Schlesinger, Max MD482
Rude, Kenneth BS 189-190	Sanderson, Scott MD540	Schlissel, Michael DDS499
Rudnicki, Janusz MD386	Santarelli, Justin MD531	Schloss, Shaniqua MSW446
Rudowsky, Asher DPM359	Santiago, Despina MSW470	Schmidt, Jennifer NP67, 231
Ruiz, Javier MD47, 270	Santiago, Evelyn NP37	Schmidt, Kristie MD20
Ruiz, Milagros MSW407	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD 100,	Schmidt, Maria MD208
Runge, Margaret BS190	135, 376, 383	Schneid, Sharona MD100
Rusek, Jamie NP11	Santikul, Dulaya DO260	Schneider, Lori DPT 190, 321-322
Rush, Aisha MD151	Santilli, Regina DPT190	Schnitzer, Melissa OD OPTOMET-
Russo, Stephanie AUD60	Santora, Debra MSW407, 446	RIST484
Ruta, Linda NP11	Santos, Minerva MD56	Schori, Erez MD100, 135
Rutter, Michael MD165, 299	Santostefano, Anthony DDS 499,	Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD 109
Ruvo, Anthony MD100, 260	525	Schreiber, Edward MD252, 345
Ryan, Bernadette NP529	Sanz, Enrique MD303, 356	Schuchman, Mark MD417
Rynda, Dallas BA190 Ryntz, Timothy MD151	Sanz, Yesenia NP242	Schulman, Andrea DPM359
Rys, Barbara NP37	Sapphire Nursing At Wappingers	Schulsinger, Alan MD208
	LLC529	Schulsinger, Robert DDS519
S	Sardo, Kaitlyn BA292	Schultz, Bradley MSW470
Sabatino, Melissa NP109	Sargios, Amani MD20	Schumpert, Terence MD 208,
Sacer, Catherine MSW469	Sargios, Tamer MD109	345-346, 398

	Shah, Dhirajlal MD48	Shoop, Christine PHD463
S - cont.	Shah, Falak MD73, 130	Shoulars, Heaven MSW447
Schunk, Jerret DPT 190-191, 393	Shah, Kaushal MD48	Shreck, Elise MD346
Schussheim, Zachary DMD517	Shah, Kishori MD7	Shultis, lan BS191
Schuster, Samuel DDS517	Shah, Melissa MD121	Shuren, Neal MD299
Schwalb, David MD47	Shah, Niravkumar MD74, 239	Shvartzman, Arlette MD 252, 346
Schwalb, Murray MD361	Shah, Parthy MD460	Sibai, Sami MD252
Schwartz, Arie MD290	Shah, Pratibha MD48	Siddiqui, Mohammad MD 268
Schwartz, Daniel MD144, 384	Shah, Rajiv MD145	Siddiqui, Pervez MD 252,
Schwartz, Moishe MD48	Shah, Romi MD460, 462	346-347
Schwartz, Richard MD173, 304	Shah, Serena DDS503, 526	Sidhu, Ravinder MD101
Schweitzer, Frances PHD423	Shah, Shailee BS191, 322, 394	Siebold, Judi NP417, 460
Schwerpe, Michael MD166	Shah, Shaneel MD279, 460	Siegel, Audra DPM219
Schwimmer Abraham ARA 431	Shah, Shikha MS322, 394	Siegel, Justin DDS499
Schwimmer, Abraham ABA431	Shah, Steve MD29	Siegel, Lance MD265
Sciullo Mary MS 382	Shah, Sweta DPT322	Siegel, Steven MSW408
Sciullo, Mary MS382 Scott, Charles MD399	Shakouri, Payam MD138, 281	Siegel, Subhadra MD226
Scott, David MSW408	Shamian, Benhoor MD1, 56	Sierra, Brynn BS293
Scott, Sondra MSW408	Shaner, Adam MD166	Sigalas, Eleanor NP
Scully, Anne MS382	Shanin, Richard DPM360	Sigona, Richard DDS525
Seaboldt, Kevin MS 322, 393-394	Shann, Dorian DPT322	Sigva, John DO48-49
Sebrow, Dov MD488	Shanowitz, Miriam ABA431	Sikora, Inkeong NP 417, 461, 474
Seckler, Benjamin MD208, 398	Shapiro, Andrew DPM360	Silber, Angela MD152
Sedore, Dina NP68	Shapiro, Michael MD269	Silve Timethy ND 474
Seecharran, Bonnie MD 231, 239	Sharif, Saba MD226 Sharinn, Alina MD 283-284	Silva, Timothy NP474
Seelig, Sharon MSW447	Sharma, Aman NP	Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS 322, 394 Silverio, Amanda MD474
Sefcik, Melinda BS453	Sharma, Niraj MD170	Silverio, Grace NP20
Sehrawat, Sidhant NP100, 376	Sharma, Raman NP 100, 376	Silverman, Andrew MSW470
Seidl, Ethan NP260	Sharma, Rupa MD265	Simon, Joel MSW447
Seigel, Harvey MD299	Sharma, Samar MD101	Simon, Jordan MD299
Seiter, Karen MD125, 158	Sharon, Steve MD346	Simonson, Erik MD101
Selevan, Alissa DMD517	Shaw, Jaclyn ABA431	Simpson, Jessica MS 154, 387
Sellers, Graham MD241	Shekher, Rohil MD209	Simpson, Kaitlyn DO29
Sellet, Robyn MSW447	Sheldon, Kimberly NP48, 327	Simpson, Sonia DO7
Selter, Joel MD225	Shelkowitz, Russell MSW408	Sims, Erik DPM219
Semble, Richard MD299	Shepard, Timothy MD346	Sims, Sarah MD379
Senior, Keisha MSW470 Senol, Selcen MD356	Sheppard, Anthony MSW470	Sindhwani, Rajeev MD239
Seol, Yu-Na MS322, 394	Sherman, Ester MD196	Singer, Michael MD 209, 347,
Sethi, Sanjum MD239, 274	Sherman, Marc MD .74, 239, 368	398
Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD73	Sheth, Hansraj MD379	Singh, Balveen DO279, 461
Seyena-Susu, Theodore DDS .499	Sheth, Snehal MD417	Singh, Chanchal MD49
Shadman, Sadredine DMD 499,	Shih, Emil MD209, 398	Singh, Gaurav DPM219
517	Shikari, Munir MD74, 239	Singh, Inderpal MD 231, 239, 285
Shaffer, Bruce DPM 399-400	Shimamura, Junichi MD214	Singh, Managarian MD
Shah, Amit MD121	Shinder, Neil MD48	Singh, Manoranjan MD29
Shah, Anish MD117	Shingala, Yogesh MSW408 Shkreli, Whitney MSW447	Singh, Paramjeet MD268
Shah, Anjali MD28-29	Shoesmith, Amy NP11	Singh, Puneet DO284
Shah, Deepsha DPT322	Shoeshildi, Alliy NF11	Singh, Rajiv MD240, 274

C comb	Sonara, Husein MD384	Steckman, David MD74
S - cont.	Sonnad, Shantala MD7	Steckman, Michael MD . 109-110
Singh, Sukhminder MD 417-418	Sonnenshein, Arianne NP37	Steeves, Caitlin DPT323
Singhal, Anita BS394	Sood, Prerna MD20-21	Steeves, Thomas MD144
Singles, Andrew DO262	Sood, Sonia DDS525	Stefansky, Devorah MS353
Singleton, Elena NP12	Sosler, Kari MSW447	Steinberg, Amir MD125, 159
Sinha, Rabi MD20	Soudan, Majd MD420, 475	Steinberg, David MD482
Sinha, Smrita MD109	Soulia, Clark MSW 447-448	Steinmetz, Aviva MS431
Sitek, Sarah DPM219	Sounou Mensa, Mccurla NP 260	Stent, Sabrina NP67, 364
Sitler, Christine DDS 499-500,	Spagnola, Louis NP170, 216	Stephens, Daniel MD379
517	Speedling, Margaret NP37, 262	Stephenson, Lauren NP117
Sivadas, Rekha MD271	Speicher, Julia MD136, 418	Stern, Laura MS293
Skamai, Anne PHD423	Spencer, Debra MSW448	Stern, Michael MD362
Skelly, Michael MD127 Skinner, William MD347	Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP 125,	Stevens, Brett MS131
Skladzinska-Reyher, Edyta MD 56	159	Stevens, Laura MS323
Skrobanski, Erin NP240	Sperber, Jacqueline NP244	Stewart, Andrew MD 166, 300
Slatch, Carolyn MD152	Spevack, Daniel MD74, 231	Stewart, Todd DPM360
Slater, Alan MD368	Spiegler, Adelai BS191	Stickel, Nicholas MD
Slattery, Michael MD347	Spirig, Andreas MD121	Stillman, Bess MD
Sloma, Robin MSW447	Spiro, Diane MSW408	Stimpson, Christopher MS453
Smith, Brooke MSW470	Spittal, Lisa MSW	Stinvil, Venessa OD OPTOMET-
Smith, Katherine MSW408	Spitz, Jeffrey MSW448	RIST 484-485 Stockl, Thomas MD304
Smith, Laura DPT 322-323	Spraker, Christina MSW 408-409 Spreitzer, Barbara NP534	Stocki, Mollas WD304 Stoddard, Christina MSW448
Smith, Matthew MD 209, 347,	Springer, Scott DO85	Stokes, Daniela MD127
398	Squire, Craig DPT191	Stoll, Howard MD 210, 347-348,
Smith, Melissa NP49	Sreedhar, Anita MSW470	398
Smith, Philip MD271	Sridhara, Bangalore MD240	Stollmer, Victoria MA 191-192
Smith, Richard DO418, 474	St Christopher's Inn, Inc539	Strachan, Jaime MD269
Smith, Robert MD209	St. Anthony Community Hospital	Strack, Sharon MSW409
Smith, Steven MD284		Straley, Alexandra DPT 192
Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP	St. Lukes Cornwall	Strange, Robert DC75
37	Hospital/Newbur293, 478	Strock, Deborah MA275
Smoller, Andreas PSYD423	Staback, Matthew BS323	Strombom, Paul MD268
Sniffen, Joy MSW408	Staffanell, Nora MSW448	Stucker, Derik DDS500, 517
Snow, Kimberly MSW470	Staffiero, Amanda DPT191, 323	Stufflebeam, Justin DO268
Softness, Anita MD7 Soha, Walter MD101	Stafford, Kevin MS323	Stumph, Jordan MD216
Sokol, Sergio MD67, 240	Stahle, Scott MD152	Stutz, Helen DO260
Soliman, Emad MD144	Stallings, Shannon MD216	Suderio-Tirone, Elaine NP 302
Solis, J Louis MD 209-210, 252,	Stallings, Shavonn NP37	Suggs-Brown, Samantha MSW
347	Stamberg, Eric MD7, 101, 136	448
Solliday, Michael MD224	Stamm, Mark MD489	Sukhai, Sheena MSW448
Solomon, Barbara MSW408	Stancov, Diana MD418, 474	Sukul, Vishad MD531
Solomon, Cari OD OPTOMETRIST	Stanforth, Susan NP125, 159	Sullivan, Amanda AUD60, 227
484	Stanifer, Bryan MD355 Stanislawski, Scott MD290	Sullivan, Kailee DPT323 Sullivan, Kailey DO210
Solomon, Lawrence MD 67, 364	Stanley, Benjamin AUD227	Sullivan, Richard MSW448
Somberg, Andrew MD300	Starpoli, Anthony MD109	Sullivan, Sandra MSW 448-449
Somrov, Serge MD347	Stead, Lesley MD270, 294	Summers, Florence DPM 219-220
	2000a, 2000ay 1910270, 204	Sammers, Florence Di Wi ZIS ZZO

S - cont.	Teague, Judith BS394	Titelman, Aron DDS502, 520
Sun, Albert DDS517	Teamer, Tiffany MSW409	Toback, Tracey DPM360
Sun, Huan Huan MD 117, 214,	Tebolt, Allison NP122	Tobey, Richard MD101
379, 399	Tedford, Michael MD489	Tocco-Stevens, Vanessa NP 152
Sundaram, Padma DMD 500,	Tedjarati, Sean MD290	Todisco, Victor MD253, 348
517-518	Teitz, Leonard MD101	Tomac Pavosevic, Helena MD 173
Sung, Jin DMD500, 503, 522	Tejani, Furqan MD368	Tomasini, Dawn OD OPTOMET-
Sung, Ju Yun ABA431	Telisma, Victoria DMD500, 518	RIST490
Surval, Miriam MSW409, 470	Tellagorry, Javier MD117	Tondini, Erin NP
Suseelan, Hary MD196	Templeton, David MD101	Tonery, Jessica NP
Sussman, Arlene MD348	Tenembaum, Gabriel MD 290, 386	Tong, Carrie MD 348-349
Sussner, Barry DPM360	Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA431	Torchio, Brittaney NP240 Tornatore, Angela NP101
Sussner, Justin DPM360	Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW	Toro, Jose MD300
Sutton, Milo ABA431	409, 470	Torres Orta, Minerva MSW449
Svechin, Robert DMD518	Tewari, Virendra MD110, 136	Torres, Camilo MD210
Swaby, Stanley DO290	Tewis, Clifford PA118	Torres, Efrain MSW449
Swan, Ryan MD117, 379	Thach, Queen OD OPTOMETRIST	Tortoso, Virginia MSW471
Swanson, Nadia NP418, 474	485	Toth, George MSW449
Swift, Gabriella MSW449	Thaler, Bruce MD348	Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW
Swinea, Damon MSW449	Thaler, Kathleen NP38	450
Sybo, Brian DDS502, 520	Than, Than MD	Towey, Eldene MD419
Sydow, Gregg MD348	Thanneer, Latha MD74	Toyserkani, Farah MD110
Sylvester, Jessica MD475	Thayil, Sheetal BS394	Tracey, Jacqueline MD118
Syrop, Isaac MD398	The Baptist Home At Brook-	Tramontana, Nancy MSW471
Szeto, Oliver MD304	meade 154, 192, 212, 529	Traynor, Cassandra MS285
T	The Center For Rehabilitation	Treanor, Margaret NP 53, 125,
Tabor, Nathan DPT192, 394	And Healthcare At Dutchess LLC	159
Tack, Marc DO21, 127	529	Tremper, Andreia NP38
Taft, Julie MS275	The Surgery Center At Ortho-	Trenkmann, Eric MD253, 349
Taft, Kyle DPT192	pedic Associates LLC528	Trentacosta, Kristen NP 281-282
Taha, Omar MD21, 56	Thoelen, Lauren NP	Treutlein, Scott MD152 Trieger, Yaakov MS431
Tai, Nhan MD152	Thom, William MSW409, 471	Trinagel, Jordan BS 154, 293, 387
Takeda, Kotaro MD173	Thomas, Cincy MS	Trivedi, Maulik MD102, 376
Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD166	Thomas, Gincy MS323 Thomas, Koreen NP38	Trupia, Evan MD388
Tallman, Jason NP418, 475 Tandon, Adesh MD 531-532, 540	Thomas, Sanjay MD118	Tschorn, Francesca AUD 60
Tang, Justin MD348	Thompson, Carol MSW409	Tumen, Douglas DPM220, 360
Tang, Sheila NP125, 159	Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD	Tunney, Karen MS323
Taniguchi, Jason DO49	104	Turchioe, Frank MD57
Tankersley, Sherry PHD424	Ticehurst, Melanie MSW449	Turner, Amber AUD60
Tantri, Rachel NP12	Tigges, Russell MD . 166-167, 300	Turner, Susan PHD463
Tarkin, Howard MD368	Tighe, John MD 67, 231-232, 364	Turvey, Karen NP102
Tash, Robert MD253	Tighe, Mae MD378	Tutwiler, Brooke MS 155, 293,
Tatsapaugh, Gloria NP12	Timm, Jessica NP419	387
Taub, Abraham DO260	Timmermans, Robert MD 232,	Twist, Laura MD152, 386
Tayeb, Haythum MD144	364	Ty, Sin NP110
Taylor, Carol MD29	Timmins, Patrick MD122	Tyagi, Rachana MD532
Taylor, Meleta NP38, 101	Tinger, Alfred MD398	Tyrrell, Cynthia MS394

	\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\	\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\\
U	Venzor, Abby MSW450	Wang, Yu MD305
Ucp Associates Of Putnam And	Verge, Kristen MSW450	Ward, Robert MD 169-170
Southern Dutchess Counties Inc	Verma, Deepali MD419	Warhit, Michael MD349
DBA Hudson Vall 387, 394, 401,	Verma, Kamlesh MSW409	Warner, Lauren MS432
539	Vernatter, Joshua MD271	Warner, Matthew PHD424
Uddin, Ashfak DDS518	Vernon, Medina MD49	Warren, Jasmine MSW450
Udkoff, Jeremy MD244	Very, Mark MD169	Warycha, Melanie MD80
Ugalde, Catherine MS453	Vieira, Julio MD144	Washington, John DDS501
Ugras, Stacy MD379	Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD518	Waters, Sara MA383
Ullman, Shifra NP49	Vig, Inderjitsingh DDS501	Watson, Lilia NP38
Umbrino, Frank BS192, 394	Vilceus, Antenor MD144	Waxman, Peter MD398
Unadkat, Deven DO102, 376	Villanueva-Cruz, Lourdes MSW	Webb Camminati, Camille MD
Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD .170	450	21, 127-128
Urcuyo, Dawnette MD49	Vinces, Fausto DO78, 118	Weber, Emily MD102
Urvater, Tracy DPT 192-193, 324	Vinick, Daniel MD290	Weerackody, Harshan MD 232
	Vinitsky, Dina MS431	Weidel, James NP461
Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD 80, 244	Virk, Gurvinder NP12, 381	Weigel, Tracey MD61, 214
V	Vischio, Anna MD388	Weinstein, Melissa DO290
Valencia, Sharon DPM360	Vivino, Geneva NP475	Weinstein, Neil BS324
Valiplackal, Jacienta MD253	Vonegypt, Megan BS 193, 324,	Weinstein, Steven MD303, 356
Vallon, Jeffrey PHD275	395	Weinstein, Zoe MD118
Van Der Steeg, John MD376	Vyas, Nimisha DO102, 376	Weisberg, Michael DDS521
Van Dunk, Victorio NP102	Vyas, Priti MD21	Weisberger, Jodi MSW471
Vani, Anura NP381, 388	Vysotskyy, Taras DPM220	Weiser, Todd MD355
Vannikova, Galina BS324	w	Weiss, Abraham ABA432
Vanson, David MD349	Wadsworth, Garrett DPT 193	Weiss, Gordon MSW409
Varanasi, Sankar MD .61, 74, 368	Wahba, Jeanette MS432	Weissman, Barbara MSW450
Varda, Melissa NP419	Wainwright, John MD532	Weitz, Zeev MD211
Vargas, Jadyn MSW450	Walczyk, Arthur MD 110-111	Welch, Cailin MA383
Vargas, Maria NP78	Waldman, Eric DMD501, 525	Welch, Mark MD349
Varghese, Anisha MS324	Waldman, Larry DDS 501, 518,	Welcher, Laura Courtney ABA
Varghese, Sherine NP532	525	432
Varnavides, Corrine MSW 450	Waldman, Michael MD85, 253	Wellman, David MD167
Varunok, Peter MD110	Waldo, Beth MSW450	Wellness Home Care Ltd 293,
Vasovic, Ljiljana MD173	Walker, Amber DO102, 376	324, 536
Vasquez, Jose MSW409	Walker, David MD7	Wellnow Urgent Care P C DBA
Vasquez, Maryann ABA431	Walker, Richard MD50, 327	Wellnow Urgent Care58
Vasquez-Rojas, Iris MSW471	Walkill Valley Health Center 353,	Wells, Michael PHD476
Vassar Brothers Hospital 155,	535	Welte, Frank MD349
193, 477		Weltman, David MD 349-350
Vaswani, Ashok MD262	Walsh, Allyson NP244 Walsh, Elizabeth NP461	Wen, Yong MD282
Vayalumkal, Steven MD461	Walsh, Jean NP 118, 167, 268,	Wengerter, Kurt MD121, 269
Vayas, Maria PSYD476	300	Wengerter, Sean MD233
Velia, Shkendie MD282	Walters, Gichel MS131	Wengrover, Steven MD210
Vella, Rosemary NP419	Wang, Sarah OD OPTOMETRIST	Wenske, Sven MD400
Vemulapalli, Praneeth MD 362		Werner, Lauren NP227
Vengrin, Jana NP419	485	Wesa, Kathleen MD50, 279
Venitelli, Zeah MD102, 118	Wang, Shuang-Ping MD50 Wang, Xiang DDS501, 518	Weslowski, Bryan MA324
Ventarola, Daniel MD121, 380	vvalig, Alalig DDS	West, Juliet NP12, 136

	Wolinsky, Steven MD 244-245	Yoon, Sam MD268, 295
W - cont.	Wollins, Kylee MS324	Yorke, Kelly NP39
Westchester County Health Care	Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW451	You, Alex MD376
Corporation DBA Westchester	Wolstein, Jesse MD103	Young, Abraham MD8
County Medical C, Westchester	Wolter, Andreas MD482	Young, Henry MSW452
County H477	Womble, Ina NP103	Yousif, Abdalla MD22
Weston, Garrett DDS521	Wong, Alice DO483	Yousuf, Saad MD125, 159
White, Barbara DO122	Wong, Christina NP461	Yuen, Thomas MD30
White, Michael MD350	Wong, Christina PHD144, 424	Yurter, Bora OD OPTOMETRIST
White, Sarah MA453	Woo, Sunhee MD21	490
White, Whitney DMD 518-519	Woodkotch, David MD103	Yusuf, Rafi DO8
Whitlock, Charles NP419	Woods, Laura NP50	Z
Whitman, Katherine DPT 193	Woolf, Scott DO284	
Whitton, Anne MSW409	Wortman, William MD210	Zach, Jonathan MD475
Wiand, Dylan MS275	Wright, Carrie MD483	Zaiter, Madelline MS410 Zaksenburg, Ariel MSW471
Widmark, Lauren MS275	Wright, Paul MD144	Zale, Gregory MD118
Wiediger, Carol NP419 Wiener, Bradley MD300	Wrobel, Rachel NP74	Zamparo Friedrich, Sandra BS
Wike, Laura MD350	Wu, Chik Sum RD145, 527	395
Wilantewicz, Andrew DPM220	Wu, Jiajia MD210	Zananski, Amber NP75
Wilkie, Janet PHD464	Wu, Michael MD103	Zangerle, Theresa BS145
Williams, Aria DO271	Wu, Synphen MD 144-145	Zappone, Melinda MS383
Williams, Donna MSW409	Wylie, Blair MD386	Zarcone, Valerie DO57
Williams, Elaine DPM360	X	Zaretsky, Elina MD253
Williams, Elizabeth DO111	Xing, Yiping MD80, 245	Zaslow, Jay MD51, 383
Williams, Robert MSW 409-410	Xu, Chang MD138	Zauderer, Marjorie MD159
Williams, Tara MSW 450-451	Υ	Zayani, Mary MSW410, 471
Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP 38	•	Zboinski, John DPM220
Willms, Paul NP102, 376	Yadov, Irina NP	Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153
Wilson, Austin DMD502, 519	Yaghoubian, Sanam MD365 Yan, Shiqing MD50	Zeiss, Russell BS395
Wilson, Shaniqua NP461	Yang, Chung-Yu BS395	Zelefsky, David MD356
Wilson, William MD 102-103	Yang, Jingduan MD462	Zellner, Elizabeth MD533, 538
Winchester-Vega, Michele MSW	Yang, Shu MD 21-22, 138	Zeltser, Ross MD80, 245
451	Yanisko, Anna NP376	Zgheib, Mohammad MD 232, 350
Wingate At Dutchess Inc529	Yanofsky, Andrew MD22, 128	Zhadkevich, Michael MD 119,
Wingate At St Francis DBA	Yao, Jorge MD305	214
Wingate At Beacon529	Yao, Mike MD170, 302	Zhang, David MD153
Winter, Howard MSW451	Yap, Johnny MD350	Zhang, Yiping MD 85-86, 370
Winterleitner, Sara NP118	Yarnis, Matthew DDS519	Zhang, Zhou MD260 Zheng, Peter MD216
Wirth, John MD153	Yavari, Roya MD8, 136	Zheng, Yinggang MD356
Wiser, Adrian DMD519 Witkowska, Renata MD226	Yeh, Amy DO103	Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA432
Witt, Lenore MSW410	Yeisley, Christopher MD85	Zhou, Yingna MD50
Witzel, David MD482	Yen, Bryan MD 210-211, 398	Zhu, Yijun MD
Wohlfahrt, Kathleen NP118	Yen, Michael MD 74-75, 130	Ziegler, Madeleine NP39
Wolf, Daniel DO103	Yermak, Yelena MD419, 475	Ziegler, Tzvi MS353
Wolf, David MD111	Yeroshalmi, Moshe DDS519	Ziemins, Noelle NP39
Wolf, Eric BS193, 324, 395	Yertle Operations LLC DBA Fishkill	Ziermann, Karl DO212
Wolff, Charles DPM360	Home Care155, 193, 212	Zilberman, Igor MD145, 284
,	Yick, Frederick MD111	,

-	
Z - cont.	
Zimmerman, Asaph MD350	
Zimmerman, Emily MD483	
Zivari, Michelle DDS519	
Zivari, Sohayla DDS519	
Zoda, Katherine BS324	
Zoha, Zubair MD119	
Zolnik, Lawrence MD153	
Zoltan, Edward MD362	
Zory, Kathleen AUD60, 227	
Zucker, Albert MD50	

## **Specialty Index**

You may find a list of specialty providers in this index by searching by specialty, then by county and then by page number.

For the most up-to-date listing of network providers, visit our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Α	Cardiovascular Disease	Dentist - cont.
	Dutchess	Putnam - cont
Acupuncturist	Orange233-240	Putnam523-525
Putnam363	Putnam365-368	Dermatology
Addiction Psychiatry	Certified Diabetes Educator	Dutchess78-80
Dutchess402	Dutchess527	Orange242-245
Orange426	Orange534	Dermatopathology
Advanced Heart Failure & Trans-	Certified Social Worker	Dutchess
plant Cardiology	Dutchess	Diagnostic Radiology
Dutchess	Orange432-452	Dutchess80-86
Aids/Hiv Specialist	Putnam465-471	Orange245-253
Dutchess	Chiropractor	Putnam369-370
Allergy & Immunology	Dutchess	Durable Medical Equipment
Dutchess59	Orange240	Dutchess527
Orange225-226	Putnam368-369	Orange534
Putnam	Clinical Pathology	Putnam539
Applied Behavioral Analysis	Dutchess75-76	
Dutchess402	Orange240-241	E
Orange	Clinical Social Worker	Emergency Medicine/Critical
_	Dutchess410	Care/Trauma Care
Assertive Community Treatment		Dutchess86-103
(Act)	Colon & Rectal Surgery Dutchess	Orange253-260
Orange425	Orange241	Putnam
Audiology	_	Endocrinology & Metabolism
Dutchess59-60	Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Dutchess
Orange226-227	Services	Orange260-262
Putnam363	Dutchess527-528	Putnam
C	Orange534-535	Endodontist
	Putnam539	Orange519
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Counselor	
Dutchess	Dutchess410	F
Orange	Orange	Family Medicine
Putnam363	Putnam471-472	Dutchess
Cardio-Thoracic	Critical Care Medicine Internal	Orange262
Dutchess	Dutchess76-77	Family Practice
Orange227	Orange241-242	Dutchess
Putnam363	Critical Care Medicine Surgery	Orange23-39
Cardiology	Dutchess77-78	Putnam51-53
Dutchess61-67	Orange242	
Orange	Cytopathology	G
Putnam363-365	Dutchess	Gastroenterology
Cardiovascular And Vascular	D	Dutchess104-111
Surgery	U	Orange262-265
Dutchess67-68	Dentist	Putnam
Orange232-233	Dutchess491-501	General Hospital Services
Putnam365	Orange504-519	Dutchess477

G - cont.	Internal	Nutritionist
	Dutchess128	Dutchess145
General Hospital Services - cont.	Putnam381	Orange285
Orange - cont	Interventional Cardiology	Putnam
Orange	Dutchess	0
Putnam479	Orange271-274	O .
General Medicine Services	Putnam381-382	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Dutchess528		Dutchess145-153
Orange536	M	Orange285-290
General Surgery	Maxillofacial Surgery	Putnam385-386
Dutchess	Dutchess501	Occupational Medicine (Md Or
Orange265-268	Mental Health Clinic Treatment	Therapist)
Putnam378-379	Dutchess401	Dutchess153
General Vascular Surgery	Putnam	
Dutchess119-121		Occupational Therapist
	Mental Health Outpatient	Dutchess
Orange	Non-Residential Services	Orange
	Dutchess401	Putnam
Gynecologic Oncology	Orange425	Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)
Dutchess	Putnam465	Dutchess401
Putnam380	Mental Health Practitioner	Orange425
Gynecology	Dutchess	Putnam465
Dutchess122	Orange274-275	Omh-Operated Psychiatric
Orange269-270	Putnam	Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient
Н	Mental Health Residential	Services
П		Dutchess402
Hematology	Non-Inpatient Services	
Dutchess	Dutchess	Orange426 Putnam465
Orange270	Orange425	
Putnam380-381	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Oncology
Home & Community Based	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Dutchess
Services	Dutchess131-136	Orange293-295
Dutchess528	Orange275-279	Putnam387-388
Orange	Putnam383	Ophthalmology
	Mr/Dd Clinic Treatment Services	Dutchess
Home/Congregate Meal Services	Dutchess401	Orange486-489
Orange536	NI.	Optometrist
Hospice And Palliative Medicine	N	Dutchess
Dutchess528-529	Nephrology	Orange489-490
Orange536	Dutchess136-138	Oral Surgeon
1	Orange279-282	Dutchess501-502
	Putnam384	Orange
Infectious Diseases	Neurological Surgery	Putnam525
Dutchess	Dutchess529-532	
Orange270-271	Putnam539-540	Oral Surgery
Putnam381		Orange295
Institutional Ltc Services	Neurology	Orthodonture
Dutchess	Dutchess	Dutchess502-503
Orange536-537	Orange282-284	Orange520-521
Putnam539	Putnam384	Putnam525-526
Internal Medicine	Neuroradiology	Orthopaedic Surgery
Dutchess	Dutchess145	Dutchess
Orange39-50	Orange284	Orange295-300
Putnam	Nuclear Medicine	Putnam388
i uulaiii	Orange284-285	
	Urange/64-/63	

O - cont.	Psychiatry	Urology - cont.
Otolaryngology	Dutchess	Orange - cont
Dutchess	Orange	Orange
Orange300-302	Putnam472-475	Putnam400
	Psychology	V
P	Dutchess	Vascular Neurology
Pain Management	Orange462-464 Putnam475-476	Dutchess214
Dutchess		
Orange302-303	Pulmonary Diseases	
Putnam388	Dutchess	
Palliative Care	Putnam	
Dutchess		
Orange303	R	
Pathology	Radiology	
Dutchess170-173	Dutchess196-211	
Orange303-305	Orange327-350	
Putnam388	Putnam395-398	
Pedodontist	Rheumatology	
Dutchess503	Dutchess211	
Orange521-522	Orange350-351	
Putnam526		
Periodontist	S	
Dutchess503	Sleep Medicine	
Orange522	Dutchess212	
Putnam526	Orange352	
Personalized Recovery Oriented	Social Worker	
Services (Pros)	Dutchess527	
Dutchess402	Orange534	
Orange426	Speech-Language Pathologist	
Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Dutchess212	
tion	Orange352-353	
Dutchess	Putnam398	
Orange355-356	Sports Medicine	
Putnam399	Dutchess212	
Physical Therapist	Orange353	
Dutchess	Putnam398	
Orange305-324	Surgery	
Putnam388-395	Dutchess212	
Plastic Surgery	Т	
Dutchess532-533		
Orange537-538	Thoracic Surgery	
Podiatrist	Dutchess	
Dutchess216-220	Orange	
Orange356-360	Putnam398-399	
Putnam399-400	Transplant Surgery	
Prosthodontist	Dutchess214	
Dutchess503	U	
Psychiatry & Neurology	Urgent Care	
Dutchess419-420	Orange	
Orange461-462	Urology	
Putnam475	Dutchess	
	Date 1033	

## **Alternate Languages Index**

Many of our network providers speak other languages. You may find providers in this index by searching by requested language, followed by specialty and provider name.

For the most up-to-date listing of network providers, visit our website at www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY.

Abkhazian	Family Practice	Siebold, Judi NP417
Allergy & Immunology	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD	<b>Pulmonary Diseases</b> Hasselmark, Fairouz MD194
Castro, Myrelle MD225  Endocrinology & Metabolism	Naik, Chandra MD6 Nesheiwat, Lena MD6	Radiology Abadir, Adel MD196
Castro, Jonathan MD260	Gastroenterology	Fisher, Lisa MD200
Internal Medicine	Burrows, Paul MD106	Zgheib, Mohammad MD350
Castro, Myrelle MD41  Radiology	El Zouhairi, Majed MD106, 262-263	<b>Thoracic Surgery</b> Said, Sameh MD213, 354-355
Cole, Helene MD329	Hotchandani, Ravi MD107	Armenian
Afar	Saeed, Nighat NP109 Sargios, Tamer MD109	Family Practice
Internal Medicine	Walczyk, Arthur MD111	Guekjian, Taline NP52
Shah, Dhirajlal MD48	Infectious Diseases Chitkara, Neeta MD381	General Surgery
Afrikaans	Gujadhur, Nili MD381	Jamgochian, Michael MD266  Thoracic Surgery
<b>Psychiatry</b> Mcgregor, Victor NP415, 474	Internal Medicine	Hedeshian, Mohir MD213
Albanian	Jahan, Mumtaz MD44 Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD18-19	Azerbaijani
Family Practice	Sargios, Amani MD20 Taha, Omar MD21, 56	Cardiovascular Disease Babapoor, Savalan MD233
Lekaj, Pal MD5	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Internal Medicine
Gastroenterology Nikolla, Zana MD108	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Babapoor, Savalan MD40
,	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD133	Bengali;bangla
Internal Medicine	Rathore, Varinder MD135	201.8411,0411,814
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17	Neurology	Allergy & Immunology
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17 <b>Nephrology</b>	<b>Neurology</b> Alshalabi, Munther MD282	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17 <b>Nephrology</b> Velia, Shkendie MD282	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225 Cardiovascular Disease Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225 Cardiovascular Disease Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237 Ojha, Chandra MD72-73
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17 <b>Nephrology</b> Velia, Shkendie MD282	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225  Cardiovascular Disease Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237 Ojha, Chandra MD72-73  Emergency Medicine/Critical
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225 Cardiovascular Disease Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237 Ojha, Chandra MD72-73
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD225  Cardiovascular Disease Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237 Ojha, Chandra MD72-73  Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Podiatrist	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Podiatrist Farha, Kamal DPM217	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232  Critical Care Medicine Internal	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Podiatrist	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232  Critical Care Medicine Internal El Zarif, Samer MD241	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232  Critical Care Medicine Internal El Zarif, Samer MD241  Critical Care Medicine Surgery Elsawy, Osama DO77	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Podiatrist Farha, Kamal DPM310 Psychiatry Alshalabi, Munther MD453-454	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232  Critical Care Medicine Internal El Zarif, Samer MD241  Critical Care Medicine Surgery Elsawy, Osama DO77  Dermatology	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD
Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17  Nephrology Velia, Shkendie MD282  Amharic  Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487  Arabic  Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59  Cardiology Salman, Ali MD231 Zgheib, Mohammad MD232  Critical Care Medicine Internal El Zarif, Samer MD241  Critical Care Medicine Surgery Elsawy, Osama DO77	Neurology Alshalabi, Munther MD282 Naqvi, Syed MD142 Tayeb, Haythum MD144 Obstetrics And Gynecology Salem, Azzam MD152 Ophthalmology Mammo, Rebecca MD487 Matta, Ayman MD487 Physical Therapist Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Podiatrist Farha, Kamal DPM310 Podiatrist Farha, Kamal DPM217 Jabbour, Dany DPM218 Psychiatry Alshalabi, Munther MD453-454 Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD472	Allergy & Immunology Reiss, Noah MD

Bengali;bangla - cont.	Cantonese	Pathak, Lisa MD46
Internal Medicine - cont.	Certified Diabetes Educator	Sawhney, Manita DO47
Reza, Jahanara MD47	Wu, Chik Sum RD527	Wang, Shuang-Ping MD50
	Critical Care Medicine Internal	Yan, Shiqing MD50
Interventional Cardiology	Lam, Pang MD76	Yang, Shu MD21-22
Ojha, Chandra MD130		Zhou, Yingna MD50
Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Hematology	Nephrology
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Tang, Sheila NP125	Wen, Yong MD282
Reza, Jahanara MD279	Nutritionist	Xu, Chang MD138
Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Wu, Chik Sum RD145	Yang, Shu MD138
135, 383	Oncology	Neurology
Nephrology	Tang, Sheila NP159	Wu, Synphen MD144-145
Aziz, Shoib MD137, 280	Ophthalmology	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Neurology	Wong, Alice DO483	Wirth, John MD153
Naqvi, Syed MD142	Chinese	Oncology
Obstetrics And Gynecology		Dai, Tong MD156, 387
Agochiya, Jyotika MD145,	Allergy & Immunology	Dong, Xiang MD387
285	Louie, Beth MD225	Malamud, Stephen MD157
Radiology	Selter, Joel MD225	Ophthalmology
Chang, John MD329	Applied Behavioral Analysis	Amin, Abha MD480
-	Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA	Chen, David MD480
Urology Fullerton Soan MD	432	Esposito, Donna MD480-481
Fullerton, Sean MD221	Cardiovascular Disease	' '
Bulgarian	Tejani, Furqan MD368	Pain Management Huang, Yili DO388
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Colon & Rectal Surgery	Palliative Care
Care/Trauma Care	Lau, Lung MD76	Joseph, Kirti MD303
care/ mauma care		102ENH. KILU IVID
Deleon Deogenes MD 256	Critical Care Medicine Internal	
Deleon, Deogenes MD256	Critical Care Medicine Internal Lam, Pang MD76	Pathology
Hematology	Lam, Pang MD76	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304
<b>Hematology</b> Koulova, Lidia MD270	Lam, Pang MD76 Emergency Medicine/Critical	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD270 Stead, Lesley MD270	Lam, Pang MD76  Emergency Medicine/Critical  Care/Trauma Care	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD270 Stead, Lesley MD270 Neurology	Lam, Pang MD76  Emergency Medicine/Critical  Care/Trauma Care  Ho, Susana MD92, 373	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD76  Emergency Medicine/Critical  Care/Trauma Care	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD216
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD216 Zheng, Yinggang MD356
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD76  Emergency Medicine/Critical  Care/Trauma Care  Ho, Susana MD92, 373  Wu, Michael MD103	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD216 Zheng, Yinggang MD356 Physical Therapist
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD216 Zheng, Yinggang MD356 Physical Therapist Chen, Andrew BS176 Gao, Xiaoming BS311 Plastic Surgery Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD356 Zheng, Yinggang MD356 Physical Therapist Chen, Andrew BS176 Gao, Xiaoming BS311 Plastic Surgery Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537 Linetskaya, Diana MD537
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270Neurology284Smith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And Gynecology289Madis, Mark MD289Oncology329Koulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary Diseases294Bezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270Neurology284Smith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And Gynecology289Madis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary Diseases294Bezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270Neurology284Smith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And Gynecology289Madis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary Diseases294Bezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327Urology	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270NeurologySmith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And GynecologyMadis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary Diseases325Bezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327UrologyEvans, Richard MD360	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD304 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Joseph, Stephanie MD355 Zheng, Peter MD356 Zheng, Yinggang MD356 Physical Therapist Chen, Andrew BS176 Gao, Xiaoming BS311 Plastic Surgery Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537 Linetskaya, Diana MD537 Podiatrist Grippo, Patrick DPM217-218, 399
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270Neurology284Smith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And Gynecology289Madis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary Diseases294Bezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327Urology	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270NeurologySmith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And GynecologyMadis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary DiseasesBezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327UrologyEvans, Richard MD360Burmese	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD       .76         Emergency Medicine/Critical       Care/Trauma Care         Ho, Susana MD       .92, 373         Wu, Michael MD       .103         Yeh, Amy DO       .103         Family Practice       Lu, Jenny MD       .27         Shah, Anjali MD       .29         Young, Abraham MD       .8         Yuen, Thomas MD       .30         Gastroenterology         Bambino, Nicholas MD       .262         Lin, David MD       .377         General Surgery       Dong, Xiang MD       .378         Lau, Lung MD       .114         Nubi, Ayodeji MD       .267         Sims, Sarah MD       .379         Infectious Diseases       Ng, Maria MD       .127	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270NeurologySmith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And GynecologyMadis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary DiseasesBezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327UrologyEvans, Richard MD360Burmese	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
HematologyKoulova, Lidia MD270Stead, Lesley MD270NeurologySmith, Steven MD284Obstetrics And GynecologyMadis, Mark MD289OncologyKoulova, Lidia MD294Stead, Lesley MD294Pulmonary DiseasesBezdicek, Petr MD325Deleon, Deogenes MD325Johnson, Robert MD326Schaffer, Alan MD327UrologyEvans, Richard MD360BurmeseFamily PracticeAye, Zaw MD1Than, Than MD7, 29	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD
Hematology Koulova, Lidia MD	Lam, Pang MD	Pathology Szeto, Oliver MD

Chinese - cont.	Addiction Psychiatry	Kozak, Jessica PHD428
	Branche, Judith MD426	Kruger, Pearl ABA428
Urology Lin Yu Kuan MD	Markarian, Marylinn MD402	Larrabee, Daniel ABA428-429 Lau, Christie ABA429
Lin, Yu-Kuan MD361	Advanced Heart Failure & Trans-	Laufer, Rivkah ABA429
Croatian	plant Cardiology	Lazar, Gitti MS429
Pain Management	Bhinder, Jasjit MD59	Leibowitz, Tova ABA429
Murthy, Raj MD170	Aids/Hiv Specialist	Lesin, Hindy MS429
Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Feinstein, Stuart MD59	Linares, Katherine MS429
tion	Allergy & Immunology	Lundy, Helen ABA429
Murthy, Raj MD173	Akl, Michel MD225	Marketta, Hilary MS429
Czech	Bhasin, Yasmin MD225	Mckenzie, Marsha MS429 Meisels, Josef ABA429
	Castro, Myrelle MD225 Damore, Joseph MD225	Mernick, Tzipora MS429
Infectious Diseases	Esposito, Alana NP363	Minzer, Efroim MS430
Stokes, Daniela MD127	Hochfelder, Jillian MD225	Mizrahi, Albert ABA430
Pulmonary Diseases	Hugh, Michael MD59	Mutzen, Henna ABA430
Bezdicek, Petr MD325	Louie, Beth MD225	Neuner, Stephanie ABA402,
Radiology	Park, Joon MD225	430
Mladkova, Nikol MD206	Ponda, Prashant MD225	Neustadt, Yehuda MS430
Danish	Reiss, Noah MD225	Oppman, Gabriel MS430
	Resnick, David MD59	Pelberg, Rochel ABA430
Psychiatry Weidel, James NP461	Selter, Joel MD225 Sharif, Saba MD226	Persaud, Deviena ABA430
	Siegel, Subhadra MD226	Rafati, Firas ABA430 Ray, Esther ABA430
Dutch	Witkowska, Renata MD226	Rifice, Samantha MA430
Allergy & Immunology	Applied Behavioral Analysis	Rothenberg, Jonathan ABA
Reiss, Noah MD225	Basch, Rivka ABA426	430
Cardiology	Borner, Tara ABA426	San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA
Pollack, Cary MD66, 230, 364	Bruckman, Florence MS426	
Dermatology	Casper, Jeannine ABA402,	Schelin, Leif ABA431
Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD80,	426	Schwimmer, Abraham ABA
244	Dror, Aviva ABA426 Drouin, Mia ABA426	431
General Surgery	Feldstein, Dina ABA426	Shanowitz, Miriam ABA431 Shaw, Jaclyn ABA431
James, Edmund NP266	Filippone, Concetta ABA426	Steinmetz, Aviva MS431
Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Finkel, Chana ABA427	Sung, Ju Yun ABA431
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Friedman, Hannah ABA427	Sutton, Milo ABA431
Pollack, Cary MD135, 279,	Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA427	Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA
383	Gal, Belinda ABA427	431
Neurology	Gavilla, Brenda MS427 Gaz, Rivka MS427	Trieger, Yaakov MS431
Naqvi, Syed MD142	Gewirtz, Nechama MS427	Vasquez, Maryann ABA431
Orthopaedic Surgery	Ginty, Loren MA427	Vinitsky, Dina MS431 Wahba, Jeanette MS432
Seigel, Harvey MD299	Gold, Chaya ABA427	Warner, Lauren MS432
Otolaryngology Kortbus, Michael MD168	Goldfarb, Rachael ABA427	Weiss, Ábraham ABA432
·	Goldstein, Rena ABA427	Welcher, Laura Courtney ABA
Physical Therapist Dowden, Gina BS310	Gonzalez, Ashley MA428 Gossou, Komlantse PHD428	432
	Greene, Rachel ABA428	Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA
English	Harrison, Kiyah ABA428	432
Acupuncturist	Hidalgo, Joshwin ABA402	
Crofts, Jessica LAC363	Justman, Shany MS428	
	Klein, Nechie ABA428 Korra, Violeta ABA428	
	Norta, violeta ADA420	

	Athor Koshif MD C1	Dillai Nicha MD
English - cont.	Ather, Kashif MD61 Bewley, Benoit MD61-62	Pillai, Nisha MD66 Pollack, Cary MD66, 230, 364
Assertive Community Treatment	Brown, Randolph MD62	Portelli, Paula NP66
(Act)	Burns, Stephen NP62	Rainaldi, Patricia NP
Access: Supports For Living Inc	Camastro, Michelle NP62	Rascoe, Adrienne NP230
425	Chaudhry, Waseem MD62	Raufi, Muhammad MD230
	Choudhry, M Saleem MD62	Rehman, Asif MD67
Audiology	Choudry, Maddipoti MD62,	Respass, John MD67, 231
Axelrod, Robin AUD59, 226 Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD59,	363	Salman, Ali MD231
226	Cohen, Gary MD62	Schmidt, Jennifer NP67, 231
Brady, Sarah AUD226	Coven, David MD228	Seecharran, Bonnie MD231
Butfilowski, Diane AUD226	Foster, Shyna NP62	Singh, Inderpal MD231
Cerrone, Carmelina MA59,	Franzella, Danielle NP228	Sokol, Sergio MD67 Solomon, Lawrence MD67,
226	Frenkel, Daniel MD63 Gass, Alan MD63, 228, 363	364
Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD59,	Gillen, Erin NP63, 228, 363	Spevack, Daniel MD231
363	Gundeck, Ethan MD63, 228	Stent, Sabrina NP67, 364
Franky, Sarah AUD59	Hadid, Ahmad MD228-229,	Tighe, John MD67, 231-232,
Harrison, Kelle MS59, 226	363-364	364
Hoffman, Jessica AUD59	Haleem, Kamran MD63	Timmermans, Robert MD232,
Jensen, Natalie AUD226	Hammoud, Ali MD63	364
Lileika, Nada MA60	Harrison, Mark MD63	Weerackody, Harshan MD
Miller, Morganne AUD226	Hayes, Marion NP229	232
Murdolo, Amanda AUD60, 226	Herwig, Kenneth MD229, 364	Yaghoubian, Sanam MD365
Natelson, Stefanie AUD227	Hurwitz, Seth MD229 Imperato-Wilber, Jaymie NP	Zgheib, Mohammad MD232
Polizzano, Chelsae AUD227		Cardiovascular And Vascular
Russo, Stephanie AUD60	64 Intwala, Sunny MD64	Surgery
Stanley, Benjamin AUD227	Jackson, Dipan NP364	Axelrod, Howard MD67
Sullivan, Amanda AUD60, 227	Jacobson, Jason MD64, 229	Dietzek, Alan MD365
Tschorn, Francesca AUD60	Joshi, Sandeep MD64	Goyal, Arun MD67, 232, 365
Turner, Amber AUD60	Kar, Subrata DO229	Lucas, Anne NP67 Mangi, Abeel MD67-68, 232
Zory, Kathleen AUD60, 227	Katz, Gregory MD64	Mateo, Romeo MD68, 232,
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Kazanjian, Hratch MD229	365
Choudry, Subbarao MD363	Laico, Colleen NP64	Patton, Byron MD68, 365
Frenkel, Daniel MD60 Hoch, Ethan MD60	Lanier, Gregg MD229, 364 Larsen, Sayaka NP64	Pothen, Rebecca NP233
Levin, Sarah MD60	Lazar, Stephen MD64	Saltzberg, Stephanie MD68
Respass, John MD60-61, 227	Levin, Sarah MD64	Sedore, Dina NP68
Varanasi, Sankar MD61	Levine, Elliot MD64-65, 229	Wengerter, Sean MD233
Cardio-Thoracic	Ling, Julie MD65	Cardiovascular Disease
Argenziano, Michael MD227	Longo, Tara NP65, 229	Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD
Awaka, Sunday NP61	Lucas, Anne NP65	68, 233
Bennett, Joanne NP61	Lyons, James MD	Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar
Kaplon, Richard MD363	Malhotra, Divya MD65 Mattone, Nancy NP229	MD365
Kenny, Geraldine NP61, 227	Melvin, Alyssa NP230	Amsalem, Yoram MD233
Kodali, Ravindra MD227 Lettera, James MD61	Mondal, Pratik MD65	Apfelbaum, Mark MD233 Ashraf, Mirza MD366
Weigel, Tracey MD61	Moscicki, Rachel NP65	Babapoor, Savalan MD233
Werner, Lauren NP227	Mulcahy, Stephanie NP65	Banerji, Dahlia MD234
Cardiology	Najovits, Andrew MD230	Berkowitz, Israel MD234
Agarwal, Arvind MD228	Naqvi, Syed MD66	Campo, Aarti MD68, 366
Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD	Pacenza, Gladys NP	Chan, Jin El MD234
228	Pan, Stephen MD66, 230 Parikh, Shital MD230	Chaudhry, Jairaj MD234
	i alikii, siiital ivid230	

- 1:1	Patel, Amisha MD237-238	Angelo, Denise MSW465
English - cont.	Patel, Mehul MD73, 238	Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402
Cardiovascular Disease - cont.	Patel, Shalin MD73	Aragon, Linda MSW402
Chengot, Mathew MD234	Patrello, Anthony MD238,	Arceri, Thomas MSW465
Chhabra, Lovely MD68-69	368	Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW
Chirumamilla, Amala MD234	Petersen, Lena NP73	
Choudry, Subbarao MD69,	Pilchik, Robert MD368	Arocho-Mercado, Nancy MSW
366	Portelli III, John MD73, 238	465
Cuffe, Ronald MD234	Pressoir, Kathleen DO238	Bachenheimer, Barry MSW
Dorsa, Frank MD366	Rahman, Mahboobur MD73	433
Doshi, Jay MD69, 234-235	Ramos, David MD238	Badding, Nancy MSW465
Durso, Francis MD235	Ratchford, Leah NP	Banker, Maryellen MSW433
Esquitin, Ricardo MD366	Rosen, Yitzhak MD238	Barao, Rosemary MSW433
Essa, Yasin MD69, 235	Roth, Ira MD238	Barboe, Erin MSW433
Gorwara, Simon MD69, 366	Saha, Tisa MD238	Barta, Adam MSW402,
Green, Philip MD235	Sawhney, Sabrina MD238	465-466
Hahn, Christina NP235	Schaefer, Benjamin MD73	Batista, Lenndy MSW433
Hamroff, Glenn MD 366-367	Seecharran, Bonnie MD239 Sethi, Sanjum MD239	Baxter, Lori MSW433-434
Harburger, Joseph MD235,	Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD73	Beck, Rachel MSW466
367	Shah, Falak MD73	Becker-Aaron, Lesley MSW
Harrison, Mark MD69	Shah, Niravkumar MD74, 239	466
Hurwitz, Seth MD235	Sherman, Marc MD74, 239,	Bekker, Aida MSW403, 466
Iwai, Sei MD235	368	Belfiore, Richard MSW434
Jafar, M MD69 Jaglan, Akshar DO69, 235	Shikari, Munir MD74, 239	Bello, Nancy MSW434
Jha, Sanjaya MD70	Sindhwani, Rajeev MD239	Benson, Christine MSW434
Kaghazian, Maria MD70	Singh, Inderpal MD239	Bera, Lynda MSW
Kantaros, Louis MD70-71	Singh, Rajiv MD240	Berardo, Doris MSW403, 466
Kantrowitz, Niki MD71	Skrobanski, Erin NP240	Berger, Malky MSW434 Berman, Frances MSW403
Kaufmann, Walter MD236	Slater, Alan MD368	Bleiwas, Randolph MSW434
Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP71	Sokol, Sergio MD240	Bove, Liza MSW434
Koruth, Jacob MD236	Spevack, Daniel MD74	Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW
Kroll, Douglas MD71	Stridhara, Bangalore MD240	435
Lazar, Stephen MD236, 367	Steckman, David MD74 Tarkin, Howard MD368	Brick, Gail MSW466
Lee, William MD71	Tejani, Furqan MD368	Brown, Loucricia MSW435
Lowenkron, David MD	Thanneer, Latha MD74	Buckstine, William MSW466
	Torchio, Brittaney NP240	Bunt, Kelly MSW403
Lutwak, Seymour MD237 Mcclung, John MD237, 367	Varanasi, Sankar MD74, 368	Cadicamo, Bryan MSW403
Melcer, Joshua MD237, 367	Wrobel, Rachel NP74	Caicedo, Yaritza MSW435
Merla, Veeranna MD367-368	Yen, Michael MD74-75	Campanaro, David MSW435
Messina, Anthony MD71, 368	Zananski, Amber NP75	Carillo, Kristen MSW466
Miller, Marc MD237	Certified Diabetes Educator	Carmona Padilla Jonny MSW
Muchiteni, Tshaka MD237	Spreitzer, Barbara NP534	Carmona-Padilla, Jenny MSW
Murphy, Jonathan MD71	Wu, Chik Sum RD527	466 Caroprese, Kristen MSW466
Muschel, Michael MD237	Certified Social Worker	Castillo, Catherin MSW400
Nag, Tonusri DO71, 237	Abraham, Melissa MSW432	
Nahar, Tamanna MD237	Aguirre Guerrero, Kayla MSW	Chaparro, Julissa MSW436
Naqvi, Syed MD71-72	432	Charbonneau, Ashley MSW
Narayan, Rajeev MD72	Ahuja, Priyanka MSW402	466
Nathanson, Gary MD72	Alfinito, Mary MSW465	Cintron-Arroyo, Melissa MSW
Oconnell, Patricia NP	Altis, Zoe MSW465	466
Ojha, Chandra MD72-73 Pandya, Sunandan MD237	Anderson, Amy MSW465	Clark, Claudia MSW436
i anaya, Jananaan MD237	Anderson, Ingrid MSW432	Collins, Pamela MSW436
		,

	Fina, Faith MSW404	Lelah, Mark MSW440
English - cont.	Flores, Cynthia MSW437-438	Lemaire, Darline MSW440
Certified Social Worker - cont.	Forbes, Vicki MSW	Len, Robert MSW468
Corbo, Pamela MSW466	Fotovich, Lori MSW438	Lo Bianco, Paul MSW441
Crapanzano, Sandra MSW436	Fuller, Carrie MSW438	Lo Cicero, Deborah MSW406
Crispino, Annmarie MSW466	Gahagan, Alane MSW467	Long, Sakinah MSW441
Criss, Andrea MSW436	Galano, Michael MSW404	Lopera, Andrea MSW441
Cruz, Katherine MSW467	Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404	Losinno, Michele MSW406
Cuevas, Theonyl MSW467	Gallwey, Sheriffa MSW438	Lovell, Leonora MS441
Culleton, Michele MSW467	Gil, Cathi MSW	Lowe, Jennifer MSW406
Cunningham, Pamela MSW	Gilliam, Shurayer MSW438	Lustig, Esther MSW441
436	Giwa, Lauren MSW404	Manza, Michael MSW406,
Curwood, Rosemary MSW	Golden, Jessica MSW467	441
436	Gould, Allison MSW404-405 Graham, Andrea MSW438	Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW
Cuzo, Mary MSW436	Greenstein, Carmen MSW467	
Dammeyer, Denise MSW403,	Gubner-Gold, Katherine MSW	Mathias, Kimberley MSW406
467	468	Mazzella, Anthony MSW468
Daniels, Rickie MSW467	Gurevich, Sara MSW468	Mcardle, Randee MSW406 Mcvey, Susan MSW442
Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW	Gutterman, Linda MSW405	Mcwilliam, Jessica MSW442
436	Guzman, Lynda MSW468	Melcer, Caroline MSW442
Daponte, Carole MSW403	Hankins, Leroy MSW405, 468	Mendelson, Leah MSW442
David, Abraham MSW403	Hansel, Jami MSW438, 468	Merritts-Carr, Tanya MSW
Davidoff, Jeffrey MSW403	Harris, Margo MSW438	442
De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW	Heller, Mary MSW405	Metz, Andrew MSW469
	Hennings, Miriam MSW468	Meyers, Leaisha MSW442
Dejesus, Patricia MSW437	Henry, Diane MSW468	Molina, Jasmarie MSW442
Demadaler, Elyse MSW	Henson, Tabitha MSW405	Molloy, Margaret MSW406,
	Herling, Joyce MSW468	469
Dennehy, Christopher MSW	Herman, Jay MSW405 Higdon, Tania MSW439	Morales, Denise MSW
	Hill, Dorothy MSW439	
Desanna, Jeanne MSW404 Deutsch, Barbara MSW404	Holness, Tricia MSW439	Moranz, Lisa MSW443
Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW	Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW405	Morehead, Janine MSW443
437, 467	Hoti, Kristina MSW439	Moss, Alan MSW406, 443
Disanza, Deborah MSW404	Howard, Kristina MSW405	Muller, Jacqueline MSW406
Doderer, Eleanor MSW437	Ivy, Atiyana MSW439	Muniz, Glendalee MSW406
Dones, Charlene MSW437	Jackson, Dorothy MSW405	Murphy, Steven MSW443 Murray, Brian MSW443
Donley, Carolyn MSW437	Jampol, Alison MSW468	Nadig, Anne MSW449
Driscoll, Christy BS437	Johnson, Katherine MSW405	Neuman, Mordechai MSW
Dritz, Lori MSW404	Jones, Brenda MSW440	443
Duke, Lori MSW467	Jones, Cheranique MSW405 Jordan, Keith MSW440	Nicolaysen, Mallory MSW469
Edelstein, Gary MSW467	Kaiser, Virginia MSW440	Nydick-Haller, Alison MSW
Edison, Emily MSW437	Kavanagh, Desiree MSW440	406
Eisenberg, Farrell MSW437	Keller, Wendy MSW440	Obrien, Angelica MSW406
Ellison, Kim MSW404 Fagen, Drena MSW467	Kelsey, Anne MSW468	Oconnell, Clelia MSW469
Falcon-Johnson, Denise MSW	Kline, Mary MSW405	Oconnell-Duffy, Margaret MSW
	Koskos, Barbara MSW405	443
Fallot, Leah MSW437	Kunkel, Heather MSW440	Oconnor, Marian MSW444
Fay, Stephen MSW404	Langus, Erin MSW	Oconnor, Roseann MSW444
Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW	Larrocchia, Debra MSW468	Ocskay, Elizabeth MSW444
404	Larrosa, Lucky MSW440 Lee, Gay MSW440	Ogilvie, Vassell MSW406
Fernandez, Jesana MSW467	Lefevre, Emnine MSW440	Ogorman, Lara MSW444 Oliphant, William MSW444
	Letevic, Littinic Iviovv	Oliphani, William Wisvy444

	Chingala Vagash MCM/ 400	Villanuova Cruz Laurdaa MCM
English - cont.	Shingala, Yogesh MSW408	Villanueva-Cruz, Lourdes MSW
Contified Control IM - down	Shkreli, Whitney MSW447 Shoulars, Heaven MSW447	450
Certified Social Worker - cont.	Siegel, Steven MSW498	Waldo, Beth MSW450
Olivencia, Nellia MSW406	Silverman, Andrew MSW470	Warren, Jasmine MSW450
Orlowski, Dennis MSW469	Simon, Joel MSW447	Weisberger, Jodi MSW471
Orsi, Regina MSW444 Ortiz, Jasmine MSW444	Sloma, Robin MSW447	Weiss, Gordon MSW409 Weissman, Barbara MSW450
Pacos, Mary MSW444	Smith, Brooke MSW470	Whitton, Anne MSW409
Pallone, Danielle MSW	Smith, Katherine MSW408	Williams, Donna MSW409
·	Sniffen, Joy MSW408	Williams, Robert MSW
	Snow, Kimberly MSW470	
Palmer, Kimberly MSW444 Parrish, Loretta MSW407	Solomon, Barbara MSW408	Williams, Tara MSW450-451
Patton, Angelina MSW444	Sosler, Kari MSW447	Winchester-Vega, Michele MSW
Paul, Diana MSW444	Soulia, Clark MSW447-448	451
Payne, Eryn MSW469	Spencer, Debra MSW448	Winter, Howard MSW451
Perran, Ellen MSW444	Spiro, Diane MSW408	Witt, Lenore MSW410
Picciano, Emma MSW445	Spittal, Lisa MSW408, 470	Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW451
Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW	Spitz, Jeffrey MSW448	Young, Henry MSW452
445	Spraker, Christina MSW	Zaksenburg, Ariel MSW471
Portugal, Sonia MSW407		Zayani, Mary MSW410, 471
Quinones, Viviana MSW407	Sreedhar, Anita MSW470	Chiropractor
Ramnani, Mignyetta MSW	Staffanell, Nora MSW448	Amodeo, Thomas DC75
445	Stoddard, Christina MSW448	Asaro Pena, Janette DC240
Rich, Karen MSW407	Strack, Sharon MSW409	Covelli, Edward DC368
Rivera, Sandy MSW445	Suggs-Brown, Samantha MSW	Desantis, Robert DC240
Roche, Diana MSW446	448	Garner, Gregory DC75
Roessel, Katherine MSW407,	Sukhai, Sheena MSW448	Littlejohn, Donald DC240
469	Sullivan, Richard MSW448	Maher, John DC368
Rosenberg, Marilyn MSW407	Sullivan, Sandra MSW	Marino, Charles DC369
Rubin, Lauren MSW446		Newman, Daniel DC240
Ruiz, Milagros MSW407	Surval, Miriam MSW409, 470	Olmo, Joseph DC75
Sacer, Catherine MSW469	Swift, Gabriella MSW449	Strange, Robert DC75
Saderholm, Gail MSW446	Swinea, Damon MSW449 Teamer, Tiffany MSW409	Clinical Pathology
Sala, Emily MSW469	Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW	Awasum, Michael MD75
Saland, Jesse MSW407	409, 470	Huq Ronny, Faisal MD75
Salvatore, Jessica MSW446,	Thom, William MSW409, 471	Islam, Humayun MD75
470	Thompson, Carol MSW409	Kleinman, George MD75
Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW	Ticehurst, Melanie MSW449	Newman, Schuyler MD240
446	Torres Orta, Minerva MSW	Niederland, Martha MD75
Sanborn, Marian MSW446	449	Okby, Nader MD75, 240
Santiago, Despina MSW470	Torres, Efrain MSW449	Olsen, Drew MD240-241 Rubin, David MD75, 241
Santora, Debra MSW407, 446	Tortoso, Virginia MSW471	Zhu, Yijun MD
Savino, Perry MSW407-408,	Toth, George MSW449	Clinical Social Worker
446	Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW	Hibbs, Johannah MSW410
Scheck, Julianne MSW446	450	
Schloss, Shaniqua MSW446	Tramontana, Nancy MSW471	Colon & Rectal Surgery
Schultz, Bradley MSW470 Scott, David MSW408	Vargas, Jadyn MSW450	Bendl, Ryan DO
Scott, Sondra MSW408	Varnavides, Corrine MSW450	Choi, John MD76
Seelig, Sharon MSW447	Vasquez, Jose MSW409	Horn, Harvey MD241 Lau, Lung MD76
Sellet, Robyn MSW447	Vasquez-Rojas, Iris MSW471	Sellers, Graham MD241
Senior, Keisha MSW470	Venzor, Abby MSW450	Jeners, Granann Wid241
Shelkowitz, Russell MSW408	Verge, Kristen MSW450	
Sheppard, Anthony MSW470	Verma, Kamlesh MSW409	

	Orango County Corobral Paley	Gilani Aamir MD 241
English - cont.	Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Gilani, Aamir MD241 Guerrero, Melanie MD76
Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Associates D/B/A Inspire535 Putnam Gi LLC539	Johnson, Robert MD241-242
Services	Rhinebeck Health Center528	Khan, Zubair MD
21 Reade Place Asc LLC527	St Christopher's Inn, Inc539	Lam, Pang MD76
Beacon Dialysis Center, Beacon	The Surgery Center At Ortho-	Leigh, Yasmin DO242
Dialysis527	pedic Associates LLC528	Linga, Karthika MD242
Best Healthcare, Inc, Best	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And	Matela, Ajsza MD76
Healthcare, Inc534	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc	Merrill, Richard DO76
Care, Inc., Hudson Valley Region	DBA Hudson Vall539	Murali, Sagari NP242
527, 539	Wallkill Valley Health Center	Murtuza, Maqbool MD76
Celia Dill Dialysis Center539		Panchabhai, Tanmay MD76
Central New York Eye Center,	535	Park, Maryann MD242
Ltd527	Counselor	Ritter, Steven MD77
Cornerstone Family Healthcare	Acosta, Suzanne MA452	Sanz, Yesenia NP242
	Barton, Kristina MA452	Critical Care Medicine Surgery
	Berry, Ken MS471 Cannon, Barbara MA410	Carlson, Amanda MD77
	Cassidy-Kramer, Caitlin MA	Chaar, Mitchell MD77
Center Of Middletown, LLC	452	Dalal, Setu DO77
535	Dariotis, Eleni MS452	Elsawy, Osama DO77 Flashburg, Erika DO77
Dsi Dutchess Dialysis Inc527,	Deutchman, Marley MA452	Froula, Gabriel MD77
535	Dilecce, Samantha MS471	Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO
Eastern Orange Ambulatory	Fogler, Jennifer MS452	77
Surgery Center LLC535 Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Fred, Sarah MA452	James, Douglas MD242
	Helpley, Katie MA452	Meytes, Vadim DO77
535 Family Practice Center Of Hyde	Hults, Carol MA471	Novetsky, Akiva MD78
Park527	Kasman, Theresa MS452	Phillips, Jezzreel NP242
Fishkill Dialysis Center LLC527	King-Petrellese, Kasey MS471	Vargas, Maria NP78
Fms-Middletown Dialysis Center	Lemus Martinez, Marleny MS	Vinces, Fausto DO78
535		Cytopathology
535 Harriman Partners LLC Premier	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Cytopathology Csury, Laszlo MD78
Harriman Partners LLC Premier	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS 472	Csury, Laszlo MD78  Dentist
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS 472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535 Hudson River Health Care Inc	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS 472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535 Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health527,	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410 Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535 Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health527, 535	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410 Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS452	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535 Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health527, 535 Hudson Valley Ambulatory	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410 Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS452 Nielsen, Louise MA452	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center535 Hudson River Health Care Inc D/B/A Sun River Health527, 535 Hudson Valley Ambulatory Surgery LLC535	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410 Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS452	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS472 Moragas, Jennifer MS452 Mullins, Deborah MS410 Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS452 Nielsen, Louise MA452 Ortiz, Angela MA472 Preziuso, Giulia MA453 Raffaelli, Kimberly MA410	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD
Harriman Partners LLC Premier Dialysis Center	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Csury, Laszlo MD

English - cont.	Gordon, Howard DDS494	Lee, Theodore DDS496, 514
	Grcevic, Joan DDS524	Leibowitz, Eric DDS496,
Dentist - cont.	Grover, Janmeet DMD509	524-525
Bean, Talia DMD505	Gruffi, Conor DDS494, 509 Gruffi, Richard DDS509-510	Loewy, Ephraim DDS514
Belgrade, Mila DMD492, 523	Grun, Andrei DDS510	Longo, Anthony DDS514
Bhakta, Jagruti DMD505 Bhasin, Komaljit DDS523	Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS494,	Maddalena, Gregory DDS497, 514-515
Bhatty, Vivek DMD505-506	524	Marciano, Michelle DDS515
Blau, Daniel DDS506	Halabian, Elnaz DDS494, 510	Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS497
Blumenthal, George DDS506	Harris, Julie DMD510	Mathew, Rekha DMD497,
Browne, John DDS492	Heller, Michael DDS510	515
Burack, Zachary DDS506	Hemmings, Robyn DMD510	Mclaughlin, Robert DDS497,
Burke, Alban DDS506	Henriquez, Naida DMD524	515
Callaghan, Steven DMD492,	Hira, Ravneet DDS510-511	Mills, Erica DDS498, 515
506	Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD	Mootabar, Nava DDS498
Campbell, Suzanne DDS506	511 Hofmann, Kathleen DDS494,	Moskovic, Ethan DDS498
Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS492,	•	Nabatian, Azadeh DDS498,
507 Charnin Marina DDS 402 F22	511 Hou, Chengjie DDS511	515
Chernin, Marina DDS492, 523   Choi, Howard DDS492, 523	Huang, Jeffrey DDS	Nadler, Steven DDS515
Choudhary, Yuvika DDS493,	Hussain, Wajidul DDS511	Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS
507, 523	Jabbour, Nizam DDS495	
Chung, Jin DDS493, 507, 523	Jacob, Susanna DDS495, 511	Nayyar, Sarthak DDS515 Nesheiwat, Victor DDS498
Cosden, Arthur DDS493	Jeong, Jay DDS511	Nevid, Mark DDS498
Danas, Anthony DDS507	Jeong, Jinhoon DDS511	Nina, Deborah DDS516
De Leon, Joseph DMD493,	Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD	Nychka, Bohdan DDS516
507		Odinsky, Jonathan DDS516
De Silva, Sujatha DDS507	John, Jacob DDS512 Jung, Junho DDS495	Okoronkwo, Onyekachukwu DDS
Delucia, Etan DDS507 Diament, David DMD507	Kaci, Kastriot DDS512	516
Diamond, Aviva DDS508	Kang, Hyun Woo DDS495	Park, Min DDS525
Dilmanian, Minoo DMD508	Karounos, Maria DDS495,	Patel, Milap DDS498, 516, 525
Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS493,	512	Rafiq, Najma DDS498, 516
508	Kass, Julia DDS512	Rao, Suresh DDS516
Duggal, Paul DMD508	Katz, Daniel DDS512	Rapoport, Peretz DDS516
Duzdevich, Slavko DDS508	Katz, Moshe DDS513 Katz, Zachary DDS513	Rondon, Betty DDS498-499,
Eis, Yecheskel DDS508	Kaufman, Steven DDS495	517
Elzey, Leonard DDS508 Ennabi, Haitham DDS493	Kavuri, Jyothi DDS495-496,	Santostefano, Anthony DDS
Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS	513	499, 525
	Kay, Jeffrey DDS513	Sayeed, Ibrahim DDS517
Faber, Joseph DDS508-509	Kesselman, Neil DDS496, 513,	Schlissel, Michael DDS499 Schussheim, Zachary DMD
Faber, Marc DDS509	524	517
Farkas, Rafael DDS509	Kholdarov, Mordakhay DDS	Schuster, Samuel DDS517
Francis, Eric DDS	513	Selevan, Alissa DMD517
Freud, George DDS509 Friedman, Robert DMD494,	Kim, Paul DDS513	Seyena-Susu, Theodore DDS
523-524	Kirshenbaum, David DDS496 Klein, Jeffrey DMD513	499
Garg, Ridhima DDS524	Koh, Joon-Yong DMD496, 524	Shadman, Sadredine DMD
Garland, Christopher DDS524	Krishna, Balu DDS524	499, 517
Geisler, Benjamin DMD524	Kumar, Joseph DDS496, 513	Siegel, Justin DDS
Ghadimian, Evelyn DMD509	Leben, Oren DDS514	Sigona, Richard DDS525
Goldsmith, Matthew DDS494	Lee, David DDS514	Sitler, Christine DDS499-500,
Goldstein, Benjy DDS509	Lee, Jennifer DDS514	517

English - cont.	Mitchell, Krystal MD79	Kotinsley, Benjamin MD83
	Murphy, Francis MD243	Krampert, Stephen MD248
Dentist - cont.	Myers, Maria NP244 Natalizio, Alicia NP244	Kurian, Jessica MD83 Kurz, Evan DO83, 369
Sood, Sonia DDS525 Stucker, Derik DDS500, 517	Nia, John MD80, 244	Kyriakakos, Christopher MD
Sun, Albert DDS500, 517	Parisi, Marybeth MD244	84
Sundaram, Padma DMD500,	Piliere, Allison NP244	Lau, Vincent MD84, 369
517-518	Saluja, Sandeep MD80, 244	Lawson, Ivy MD248
Sung, Jin DMD500	Sperber, Jacqueline NP244	Lee, Howard MD369
Svechin, Robert DMD518	Udkoff, Jeremy MD244 Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD80,	Llewellyn, Kathleen MD84,
Telisma, Victoria DMD500,	244	369
518	Walsh, Allyson NP244	Logiurato, Brendan MD84-85,
Uddin, Ashfak DDS518	Warycha, Melanie MD80	369 Magrill Pobort MD 248 249
Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD	Wolinsky, Steven MD244-245	Magrill, Robert MD248-249 Manansala, Artemio MD249
518 Vig, Inderjitsingh DDS501	Xing, Yiping MD80, 245	Marchione, Joseph MD249
Waldman, Eric DMD501, 525	Zeltser, Ross MD80, 245	Margolis, Nathaniel MD
Waldman, Larry DDS501,	Dermatopathology	249-250
518, 525	Kabigting, Filamer MD80	Martynov, Alexander MD250
Wang, Xiang DDS501, 518	Diagnostic Radiology	Mcguire, Paul MD370
Washington, John DDS501	Abadir, Adel MD80, 245	Modi, Neeraj MD250
White, Whitney DMD518-519	Birney, Alan MD80-81, 369 Calvert, Alexander MD81,	Mohabir, Anthony MD85, 370
Wilson, Austin DMD519 Wiser, Adrian DMD519	369	Mollura, Joseph MD250
Yarnis, Matthew DDS519	Chaudhry, Mussarat MD245	Nesheiwat, Jawad MD
Yeroshalmi, Moshe DDS519	Cherukuri, Pallavi MD245	
Zivari, Michelle DDS519	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD	Nevsky, Gregory MD370
Zivari, Sohayla DDS519		Novik, Boris MD251
Dermatology	Cohen, Stephanie MD246	Panghaal, Vikash MD85
Al Shaer, Mays MD78	Cooper, Nancy MD81, 369 Courville, Derrick MD246	Parikh, Tejas MD251 Racanelli, Joseph MD251, 370
Austin, Craig MD78 Baranaskas, Erika NP242	Crowley, Andrea MD369	Rice, Samuel MD251
Belaidi, Marisa MD78, 242	Daly, Stephen MD246	Rodriguez, Luis MD251
Campton, Kristina MD78	Daniel, Dalton MD81	Schechter, Andrew MD251
Charles, Carlos MD78, 242	Davis, Jonathan MD246	Schreiber, Edward MD252
Connolly, Deirdre MD242	Davoudzadeh, Reubin MD246 Doi, Kei MD369	Shvartzman, Arlette MD252 Sibai, Sami MD252
Desciak, Edward MD242-243	Donikyan, Chris DO246	Siddiqui, Pervez MD252
Feist, Rachel NP243 Fishman, Steven MD243	Ernst, Karen MD247	Solis, J Louis MD252
Greenblatt, Henry MD243	Fisher, Lisa MD247	Springer, Scott DO85
Groisser, Daniel MD243	Fox, Kenneth MD81-82	Tash, Robert MD253
Hoffman, Cindy DO79	Goodman, Brian MD247	Todisco, Victor MD253
Hughes, Melville MD79	Graziano, Vincent MD247	Trenkmann, Eric MD253
Hulur, Imge MD79 Hutman, Sammy MD243	Greco, Michele MD247 Greco, Robert MD247	Valiplackal, Jacienta MD253 Waldman, Michael MD85,
Jaiani, Lasha MD79, 243	Greenberg, Sofiya MD369	253
Kabigting, Filamer MD79, 243	Herman, Mira MD82, 369	Yeisley, Christopher MD85
Kaminetsky, Joshua MD79,	Herskowitz, Eric MD248	Zaretsky, Elina MD253
243	Hsu, Daniel MD82-83, 248,	Zhang, Yiping MD85-86, 370
Kezis, Jeffrey MD79, 243	369	Durable Medical Equipment
Mannam, Harshitha MD79,	Izzo, Joseph MD248 Jaspan, Oren MD83, 369	A Medical Supply534
243 Matatova Marina DO 79 243	Khalili, Michael MD248	
Matatova, Marina DO79, 243 Mclane, Jennifer NP243	Kim, Eugene MD248	

English - cont.	Borenstein, Marc MD87, 370	Dyson, Duane MD90, 372
English - cont.  Durable Medical Equipment - cont. Advanced Oxy-Med Services, Inc., Advanced Oxy-Med Ser	Bortell, Natalia NP87, 370-371 Bradley, Sheldon NP	Elahi, Ershad MD
,	Duplessy, Nancy NP372	Khan, Zubair MD93, 373

English - cont.	Moteelall, Meena MD258	Rogotzke, Cyle MD99-100,
8	Naderi, Sassan MD96	375
Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma	Naparst, Thomas MD96	Rollin, Michael NP260
Care - cont.	Natal, Brenda MD96, 375	Roman, Christopher DO260
Khankhel, Nauman MD94,	Natale, Ryan MD96-97	Ruvo, Anthony MD100, 260
373	Nazziola, Eric MD97	Saltzman, Maya MD100, 376
Kim, Seyun MD373	Ndille, Tessa DO97	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD
Kubert, Jason MD94, 373-374	Neifeld, Gary MD97	100, 376
Kupper, Aric MD374	Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD	Santikul, Dulaya DO260
Kurtz, Norma MD94, 374	97, 375	Schneid, Sharona MD100
Kurtz, Seth MD257	Ng, Kelly DO375	Schori, Érez MD100
Kwok, Yong DO94	Nickles, Leroy MD97, 375	Sehrawat, Sidhant NP100,
LA, Daniel MD94, 257	Nidorf, David MD97	376
Lacheney, Bethany NP94	Norman, Kathleen MD97	Seidl, Ethan NP260
Lee, Andrew MD94, 374	Nunez, Randolph MD97	Sharma, Aman NP376
Lee, Sean DO94	Nwoke, Uloaku NP97-98, 375	Sharma, Raman NP100, 376
Lepp, Daniel MD94	Oconnor, Brandon MD98,	Sharma, Samar MD101
Leuchten, Scott DO94	258	Sidhu, Ravinder MD101
Litvak, Ilya DO94	Odonovan, Simone NP258	Simonson, Erik MD101
Lob, Zev DO257	Okechukwu, Christopher MD	Soha, Walter MD101
Lobosco, Matthew MD95,	258	Sounou Mensa, Mccurla NP
374	Orourke, Kyle NP258-259	260
Luthra, Jasminder MD257	Otts, Nicholas MD98	Stamberg, Eric MD101
Mabee, Krystle NP257	Pacenza, Gladys NP259, 375	Stillman, Bess MD101
Machado, Andrea NP257	Papish, Mark MD98	Stutz, Helen DO260
Madell, Alan MD258	Parizh, Ilya DO375	Taub, Abraham DO260
Madore, Gigi MD95	Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP98, 375	Taylor, Meleta NP101
Madori, Frank MD374	Parsa, Tania MD98	Teitz, Leonard MD101
Maenza, Nicholas DO95	Patel, Raviraj MD98, 375	Templeton, David MD101
Makker, Tanveer MD95, 374	Patel, Reena MD259	Tobey, Richard MD101
Maldonado, Andres MD95,	Pazhayampallil, Jesil MD98	Tonery, Jessica NP101
374	Perry-Hoffstatter, Brittany DO	Tornatore, Angela NP101
Manchester, Joseph DO374		Trivedi, Maulik MD102, 376
Manierre, Steven DO95	Peterson, Travonna NP259	Turvey, Karen NP
Markenson, David MD95	Petricek, Ursula NP98-99,	Unadkat, Deven DO102, 376
Marra, Kelly NP95, 374	375	Van Der Steeg, John MD376 Van Dunk, Victorio NP102
Marsan, Nathanael MD374	Pinero, Joseph MD99	Venitelli, Zeah MD102
Mascia, Angelo DO95	Pintado, Erin NP99, 259	Vyas, Nimisha DO102, 376
Mastandrea, Domenico DO95	Pizzitola, Gina MD99 Plansky, Jason MD99	Walker, Amber DO102, 376
Mckenna, Linda NP95, 374 Mcknight, Aminata NP95	Podber, Jayson MD375	Weber, Emily MD102
Mclaughlin, Matthew DO258	Poncher, Evan MD99, 375	Willms, Paul NP102, 376
Menna, Michael DO96, 374	Prince, Kristen NP99	Wilson, William MD102-103
Miano, Jennifer NP96, 374	Propersi, Marco DO99	Wolf, Daniel DO103
Midgley, Stephanie MD96	Ramcharitar, Aaron MD259	Wolstein, Jesse MD103
Miller, Alan MD96, 374	Ramcharitar, Justin NP259	Womble, Ina NP103
Miller, Daniel DO96	Ramnarine, Mityanand MD99	Woodkotch, David MD103
Miranda, Annie MD96	Regan, Allison MD99	Wu, Michael MD103
Moore, David MD96	Reich, Jennifer MD259	Yanisko, Anna NP376
Morcos, David DO258	Rivas, Jennifer NP259	Yeh, Amy DO103
Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP96,	Rizzo, Andrew MD99, 375	You, Alex MD376
374	Rodriguez, James MD375	Zhang, Zhou MD260
Morgan, Scott NP258	Rodriguez, Nearco NP99, 259	Endocrinology & Metabolism
Moroney, Scott DO258		Ahmad, Rehan DO260

English - cont.		A ND	
Bacon, Hank DO	English - cont.		
Apedo, Margaret MD	-		
Ballen, Ana NP			
Balutowski, Marek MD	'		
Berlus, Nickisha MD			
Bernard, Kathleen MD	376	· ·	
Berrietta, Army NP	Brutsaert, Erika MD103		
Bethune Booker, Lajuan NP			
Biviano, Naomi NP			
Fairclough, Petagay NP   Bruen, Sheena NP   30   Bruen, Sheeta NP   31   Bru			
Bruenn, Sheena NP			
Briedman, Elliott MD	Fairclough, Petagay NP		
Second   S			
Gibbs, Niah NP 104, 377 Goldberg, Michael MD 104 Lama, Genevieve MD 377 Lombardo, Melissa NP 261-262 Madhusudan, Shuchee MD 104 Mulally, Jamie MD 104 Mulally, Jamie MD 104 Murari, Keerti MD 207 Nath, Chithranjan MD 104 Rivas, Sadhis MD 377 Singles, Andrew DO 262 Speedling, Margaret NP 262 Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD 104 Vaswani, Ashok MD 262 Endodontist Schulsinger, Robert DDS 19 Family Medicine Friedman, Jodi MD 104 Gork, Ahmet MD 104 Gork, Ahmet MD 104 Gork, Ahmet MD 104 Family Practice Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD 1 Alam, Afsana DO 5.1 Alexander, Terry NP 51 Alexandrani DO 1 Annott, Craig DO 23 Amoako, Cindy NP 51 Alexandrani DO 1 Ashok Malayii, Aleana NP 52 Arias, Annamaria DO 1 Ashok Malayii, Aleana NP 52 Asiedu, Sandra NP 52 Asiedu, Sandra NP 52 Attreed, Katherine NP 30 Augustin, Barbara NP	Friedman, Elliott MD261		
Goldberg, Michael MD 104 Lama, Genevieve MD 377 Lombardo, Melissa NP 261-262 Madhusudan, Shuchee MD 261-262 Madhusudan, Shuchee MD 261-262 Mullally, Jamie MD 104 Murari, Keerti MD 377 Nath, Chithranjan MD 104 Rivas, Sadhis MD 377 Singles, Andrew DO 262 Speedling, Margaret NP 262 Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD Lotavami, Ashok MD 262 Endodontist Schulsinger, Robert DDS 519 Family Medicine Friedman, Jodi MD 104 Gork, Ahmet MD 104 Family Practice Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD 1 Afzal, Saba MD 104 Family Practice Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD 1 Alam, Afsana DO 5.1 Alexander, Terry NP 51 Demetros, Ruth NP 32 Amoako, Cindy NP 52 Arias, Annamaria DO	Garger, Yana MD261		
Camastro, Michelle NP   8   Carey, John MD   23   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   25   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   26   Carter, Donya NP   31   Carter, Donya NP   32   Carter, Moalcyk, Stephanie MD   26   Castiglia, Thomas MD   26   Chan, Joena MD   25   Chan, Joena MD   26   Chan, Joena MD   26   Chan, Joena MD   27   Chan, Joena MD   28   Chan, Joena MD   29   Chan, Joena MD   20   Chavez Carey, Joseph MD   24   Chawla, Ravina NP   52   Chen, Hong NP   8   Cherian, Jincy DO   26   Chernack, Andrew MD   27   Chernack, Andrew MD   27   Chernack, Andrew MD   28   Cherian, Jincy DO   29   Chain, Joena MD   20   Chernack, Andrew MD   20   Chernack, Andrew MD   20   Chernack, Andrew MD   20   Chernack, Andrew MD   20   Chain, Joseph MD   24   Chawla, Ravina NP   25   Chain, Joseph MD   25   Chain, Joseph MD   26	Gibbs, Niah NP104, 377		
Carey, John MD. 23 Carey, John MD. 23 Carey, John MD. 25 Carro, Robert MD. 25 Carro, Robert MD. 25 Carro, Robert MD. 25 Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD. 25 Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD. 25 Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD. 26 Carter, Donya NP. 31 Castiglia, Thomas MD. 25 Chan, Joena MD. 25 Chan, Joena MD. 25 Chandani, Suresh MD. 25 Chasin, Zacharias MD. 25 Chasin, Zacharias MD. 25 Chavez Carey, Joseph MD. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chern, Adrew MD. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chasin, Jachawa NP. 55 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chern, Airew MD. 2 Charavalloti, Danielle NP. 52 Chay Lesie NP. 31 Cook, Marceline NP. 8 Cooper, Leslie NP. 31 Costley, Scott DO. 22 Charavalloti, Danielle NP. 52 Chay Lesie NP. 31 Costley, Scott DO. 22 Chern, Andrew MD. 25 Charavalloti, Danielle NP. 52 Chay Lesie NP. 31 Costley, Scott DO. 24 Chasin, Zacharias MD. 26 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cooper, Leslie NP. 31 Costley, Scott DO. 25 Chasin, Zacharias MD. 26 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cooper, Leslie NP. 31 Costley, Scott DO. 22 Chasin, Zacharias MD. 26 Chawla, Ravina NP. 52 Chen, Hong NP. 8 Cherian, Jincy DO. 25 Chen, Hong NP. 9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD. 4 Goulbeurne, Oneil NP. 9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD. 4 Goulbeurne, Oneil NP. 9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD. 4 Goulbeurne, Period Good Freene, Nyonnoweh MD. 4 Gou			
Carmichael, Doussou NP   52   Carri, Robert MD   Carri, Robert MD   Carri, Robert MD   Carri, Keerti MD   Mulally, Jamie MD   104   Murari, Keerti MD   377   Nath, Chithranjan MD   104   Rivas, Sadhis MD   377   Singles, Andrew DO   262   Speedling, Margaret NP   262   Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD   Vaswani, Ashok MD   262   Endodontist   Schulsinger, Robert DDS   519   Family Medicine   Friedman, Jodi MD   104   Gork, Ahmet MD   1   Hampel, Evan NP   262   Rizvi, Seema MD   104   Gork, Ahmet MD   1   Hampel, Evan NP   262   Rizvi, Seema MD   104   Family Practice   Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD   1   Alam, Afsana DO   1   Alam, Afsana DO   51   Alexander, Terry NP   51   Antony, Simy NP   51-52   Arias, Annamaria DO   1   Ashok Malayii, Aleena NP   52   Asiedu, Sandra NP   30   Club, Barbara NP   30   Club, Rarbara NP   30   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   22   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   22   Carter, Donya NP   31   Castiglia, Thomas MD   22   Chasia, Zusta MD   22   Chasia, Zusta MD   23   Chasia, Zusta MD   24   Chay, Joseph MD   25   Chasia, Zusta MD   24   Chay, Joseph MD   25   Chasia, Zusta MD   26			Garber Helen NP 9 52
Carr, Robert MD	Lombardo, Melissa NP		
Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   Carro-Kowalcyk MD   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   Carro-Kowalcyk MD   Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD   Carro-Kowalcyk			•
Mullally, Jamie MD	Madhusudan, Shuchee MD		
Mullally, Jamie MD         .104           Murari, Keerti MD         .377           Nath, Chithranjan MD         .104           Rivas, Sadhis MD         .377           Singles, Andrew DO         .262           Speedling, Margaret NP         .262           Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD         .104           Vaswani, Ashok MD         .262           Endodontist         Cherian, Jincy DO         .2           Schulsinger, Robert DDS         .519           Family Medicine         Chernack, Andrew MD         .2           Friedman, Jodi MD         .104           Kooper, Leslie NP         .31           Hampel, Evan NP         .262           Rizivi, Seema MD         .104           Family Practice         Creck, Charlotte MD         .2           Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         .1           Alzan, Afsana DO         .1           Alam, Afsana DO         .51           Alexander, Terry NP         .51           All-Pennock, Vanessa DO         .1           Ashoko, Gindy NP         .51           Annoako, Cindy NP         .51           Arias, Annamaria DO         .1           Ashoko, Malayil, Aleena NP         .52           A	104		,
Murari, Keerti MD         37/ Nath, Chithranjan MD         104 Rivas, Sadhis MD         22 Chan, Joena MD         23 Gohel, Jagruti MD         25 Gohel, Jagruti MD         25 Goldberg, Martin NP         34 Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD         25 Goldberg, Martin NP         34 Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD         25 Goodrich, Anita MD         25 Goodrich, Anita MD         25 Goeren, Sarah NP         25 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Sarah NP         34 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Myonnoweh MD         4 Grover, Monica DO         51 Goulbourne, Oneii NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4 Hamptol, Evan NP         52 Chen, Achrelie NP         31 Goodrich, Anita MD         4 Goreen, Sarah NP         34 Goorich, Anita MD         4 Goreen, Sarah NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Alison NP         9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4 Hamptol, Duane NP         9 Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4 Hamptol, Duane NP         9 Harkisoon, Shantie MD         4 Hamptol, Duane NP         9 Harkisoon, Shantie MD         4 Harris, Heather NP         9 Harkisoon, Shantie MD         4 Hernandez, Anna			
Nath, Chithranjan MD	Murari, Keerti MD377		
Chandani, Suresh MD	Nath, Chithranjan MD104		
Chasin, Zacharias MD	Rivas, Sadhis MD377		
Speedling, Margaret NP         262           Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD         104           Vaswani, Ashok MD         262           Endodontist         Cherian, Jincy DO         2           Schulsinger, Robert DDS         519           Family Medicine         Chia, Amet MD         104           Friedman, Jodi MD         104           Gook, Ahmet MD         1         1           Hampel, Evan NP         262           Rizvi, Seema MD         104           Family Practice         Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1           Adraj, Saba MD         1           Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO         1           Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO         1           Amoako, Cindy NP         51-52           Arias, Annamaria DO         51           Arias, Annamaria DO         51           Asiedu, Sandra NP         52           Arias, Annamaria DO         11           Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP         52           Asteed, Katherine NP         30           Attreed, Katherine NP         30           Attreed, Katherine NP         30           Augustin, Barbara NP         30           Alustin MD         25           Chernack,		· ·	<u> </u>
Chawla, Ravina NP   52			
Chen, Hong NP	1		
Vaswani, Ashok MD         262         Cherian, Jincy DO         2         Green, Sarah NP         34           Endodontist         Chernack, Andrew MD         2         Greene, Alison NP         9           Schulsinger, Robert DDS         519         Chernack, Andrew MD         2         Greene, Alison NP         9           Family Medicine         Chiaravalloti, Danielle NP         25         Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4           Gork, Ahmet MD         104         Cook, Marceline NP         8         Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4           Hampel, Evan NP         262         Cook, Marceline NP         8         Greene, Nyonnoweh MD         4           Family Practice         Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1         Afzal, Saba MD         1         Alexander, Charlotte MD         2         Hampton, Duane NP         9         Harris, Heather NP         9           Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO         1         Daye, Hema DO         24         Hernandez, Anna MD         26         Hirsch, Andrew DO         26         Hirsch, Andrew PD         26         Hoben, Jennifer NP         10         Hoben, Jennifer NP         10         4         Hoben, Jennifer NP         10         4         Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP         10         10         10         10         10		Chen, Hong NP8	
Schulsinger, Robert DDS        519         Chiaravalloti, Danielle NP        52         Greene, Nyonnoweh MD        4           Family Medicine         Friedman, Jodi MD        104         Cook, Marceline NP        8         Grover, Monica DO        51           Gork, Ahmet MD        1         Cook, Marceline NP        8         Gover, Monica DO        51           Hampel, Evan NP        262         Costley, Scott DO        2         Hampton, Duane NP        9, 34           Hampel, Evan NP        262         Rizvi, Seema MD        104         Seema MD	Vaswani, Ashok MD262	Cherian, Jincy DO2	
Family Medicine         Chua, Justin MD         2, 51         Grover, Monica DO         51           Friedman, Jodi MD         104         Cook, Marceline NP         8         Guekjian, Taline NP         52           Gork, Ahmet MD         1         Alampel, Evan NP         262         Cooper, Leslie NP         31         Guekjian, Taline NP         9           Rizvi, Seema MD         104         Coostley, Scott DO         2         Hampton, Duane NP         9           Family Practice         Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1         Afzal, Saba MD         1           Adriga, Saba MD         1         Cruz, Pavel NP         31         Harris, Heather NP         9           Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP         31         Hearle, Barbara NP         9           Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP         31         Hearle, Barbara NP         34           Dagnese, Mariya NP         31         Hearle, Barbara NP         34           Demetros, Ruth NP         31         Hoben, Jennifer NP <td>Endodontist</td> <td></td> <td>Greene, Alison NP9</td>	Endodontist		Greene, Alison NP9
Friedman, Jodi MD         104         Cook, Marceline NP         8         Guekjian, Taline NP         52           Gork, Ahmet MD         1         Cooper, Leslie NP         31         Guekjian, Taline NP         9, 34           Hampel, Evan NP         262         Costley, Scott DO         2         Hampton, Duane NP         9           Rizvi, Seema MD         104         Family Practice         4         Hampton, Duane NP         9           Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1         Creech, Charlotte MD         2         Hampton, Duane NP         9           Krail, Saba MD         1         Afzal, Saba MD         1         Alexander, Saba MD         1         Hampton, Duane NP         9           Creeth, Nikesha NP         8         Creeth, Nikesha NP         8         Harris, Heather NP         9           Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP         31         Dagnese, Mariya NP         31         Hearle, Barbara NP         34           Alexander, Terry NP         51         Daye, Hema DO         24         Hernandez, Anna MD         26           Amoako, Cindy NP         51         Antony, Simy NP         51         Demetros, Ruth NP         31         Hofer, Jacob MD         4           Asiedu, Sandra NP         52         Asiedu, Sandra NP	Schulsinger, Robert DDS519		Greene, Nyonnoweh MD4
Gork, Ahmet MD         1           Hampel, Evan NP         262           Rizvi, Seema MD         104           Family Practice         Creech, Charlotte MD         2           Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1           Afzal, Saba MD         1           Ahuja, Anahita DO         1           Alam, Afsana DO         51           Alexander, Terry NP         51           Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO         1           Amoako, Cindy NP         51           Antony, Simy NP         51-52           Arias, Annamaria DO         1           Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP         52           Asiedu, Sandra NP         30           Augustin, Barbara NP         30           Cooper, Leslie NP         31           Costley, Scott DO         2           Creech, Charlotte MD         3           Cure, Charlotte MD         4           Cure, Charlotte MD         4           Dagnese, Mariya NP         31           Degroat, Kathryn MD         3	Family Medicine		
Hampel, Evan NP         262           Rizvi, Seema MD         104           Family Practice         Creech, Charlotte MD         2           Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD         1           Afzal, Saba MD         1           Ahuja, Anahita DO         1           Alam, Afsana DO         51           Alexander, Terry NP         51           Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO         1           Annott, Craig DO         23           Amoako, Cindy NP         51           Antony, Simy NP         51-52           Arias, Annamaria DO         1           Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP         52           Asiedu, Sandra NP         30           Augustin, Barbara NP         30           Augustin, Barbara NP         30           Costley, Scott DO         2           Creft, Nikesha NP         8           Curech, Charlotte MD         4           Creft, Nikesha NP         8           Curech, Charlotte MD         4           Curech, Charlotte MD         31           Dagnese, Mariya NP         31           Degroat, Kathryn MD         3           Demetros, Ruth NP         31           Desa, Kenneth MD         4			
Rizvi, Seema MD       104         Family Practice       Creech, Charlotte MD       2         Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD       1         Afzal, Saba MD       1         Ahuja, Anahita DO       1         Alam, Afsana DO       51         Alexander, Terry NP       51         Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO       1         Amoako, Cindy NP       51         Antony, Simy NP       51-52         Arias, Annamaria DO       1         Asiedu, Sandra NP       52         Asiedu, Sandra NP       30         Augustin, Barbara NP       30         Augustin, Barbara NP       30     Creech, Charlotte MD       4         Creech, Charlotte MD       4         Creech, Charlotte MD       4         Creech, Charlotte MD       4         Creeth, Nikesha NP       31         Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP       31         Dagnese, Mariya NP       31         Daerena NP       34         Degroat, Kathryn MD       3         Demetros, Ruth NP       31         Desa, Kenneth MD       3         Doyle, Michele NP       31         Dowck, Robert MD       3         Beisin	Gork, Ahmet MD1	Cooper, Leslie NP31	
Family Practice Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD1 Afzal, Saba MD	Hampel, Evan NP262		' '
Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD1 Afzal, Saba MD	Rizvi, Seema MD104		
Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD 1 Afzal, Saba MD 1 Ahuja, Anahita DO 1 Alam, Afsana DO 51 Alexander, Terry NP 51 Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO 1 Amnott, Craig DO 23 Amoako, Cindy NP 51 Antony, Simy NP 51 Antony, Simy NP 51 Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP 52 Asiedu, Sandra NP 52 Asiedu, Sandra NP 52 Attreed, Katherine NP 30 Augustin, Barbara NP 30 Augustin, Barbara NP 30	Family Practice		
Afzal, Saba MD	Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD1		
Alam, Afsana DO			
Alam, Arsana DO	Ahuja, Anahita DO1	Daye Hema DO 24	•
Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO	Alam, Afsana DO51		
Amnott, Craig DO			
Amnott, Craig DO	l '		
Amoako, Cindy NP			
Antony, Simy NP			
Arias, Annamaria DO			•
Asnok Malayli, Aleena NP	I		
Asiedu, Sandra NP		Doyle, Michele NP31	·
Augustin, Barbara NP		Dweck, Robert MD3	
		Eising, Janet NP52	
	Augustiii, barbara NY	Ellis, Robin NP8	
			,

	Rodovillano Frank DO 6	Trampar Andraia ND 29
English - cont.	Pedevillano, Frank DO6 Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO28	Tremper, Andreia NP38 Virk, Gurvinder NP12
E d D. C.	Petersen, Lena NP11, 53	Walker, David MD7
Family Practice - cont.		
Jerome, Maritza DO4	Philip, Sherin MD28	Watson, Lilia NP
John, Smitha NP10, 53	Pillai, Rajeena NP36	West, Juliet NP12
Johnson, Catherine NP34	Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO6	Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP38
Johnson, Charles DO4	Pope, Ronald DO6	Yavari, Roya MD8
Jones, Christopher NP10	Powell, Sovan MD6	Yorke, Kelly NP39
Jones, Zelina NP34	Quaglino, Jill NP11	Young, Abraham MD8
Kabir, Tahsin DO51	Quinlan, Christine NP36	Yuen, Thomas MD30
Kalra, Angeli MD4	Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD	Yusuf, Rafi DO8
Kelly, Peter DO4, 51	28	Zaslow, Jay MD51
Khaliq, Anila MD26	Ranalletta, Matthew NP53	Ziegler, Madeleine NP39
Klein, Arthur DO27	Revoredo, Fred MD28	Ziemins, Noelle NP39
Koshy, Ashwin DO27	Rizvi, Seema MD6	Gastroenterology
Krizar, Stephen MD4-5	Robinson, Thomas MD6	Alatevi, Eric MD262
Kruk, Raymond NP10	Rodriguez, Wendy NP36	Ashraf, Khurram DO104-105
Lee, Jason NP34	Rogers, Nadja NP11	Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD105
Lekaj, Pal MD5	Rolison, Kelly NP37	Bambino, Nicholas MD262
Lindenmeyr, Louise NP10	Rusek, Jamie NP11	Berg, Dana MD105
Littlefield, Brooke DO5	Ruta, Linda NP11	Boonyoo, Anita NP105
Littleton, Andrea MD5	Rys, Barbara NP37	Botti, Erin NP262
Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD5	Salvay, Loretta NP37	Brandwein, Steven MD377
Lown, Jennifer NP10	Sanchez, Marta MD6	Brenner, Jack MD377
Lu, Jenny MD27	Sanders, Bruce MD6, 51	Brown-Halbert, Lori NP105
Lurio, Joseph MD5	Santiago, Evelyn NP37	Brun, Alexander MD377
Mabee, Krystle NP34-35	Scharfenberger, Dennis MD	Buffa, Salvatore MD105
Maendel, Anneke MD27	28	Burrows, Paul MD105-106
Marici, Kathleen DO5	Shah, Anjali MD28-29	Cassimatis, Dean MD262
Mastronardi, Theresa DO27	Shah, Kishori MD7	Cohen, Cynthia MD106
Matthews, Christopher NP35	Shah, Steve MD29	Dean, Robert MD106
Mazzei, John NP10	Shoesmith, Amy NP11	Dhalla, Sameer MD106
Mccallum, Alomie NP10	Sigalas, Eleanor NP12	Dworkin, Brad MD106
Mccarthy, Claire MD5	Simpson, Kaitlyn DO29	El Zouhairi, Majed MD106,
Mcdermott, John DO27	Simpson, Sonia DO7	262-263
Mclane, Jennifer NP35	Singh, Manoranjan MD29	Ellis, David MD263
Melin, Tamar NP10	Singleton, Elena NP12	Elmí, Farshad MD106
Micker, Deirdre NP10-11	Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP	Elting, Nicole NP107
Midwood, Dorinda DO5	37	Fiedler, Lizabeth MD377
Miller, Marilyn NP11	Softness, Anita MD7	Fratepietro, Aimee NP107
Miller, Sara NP35	Sonnad, Shantala MD7	Gaddam, Madhavi MD107
Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO5	Sonnenshein, Arianne NP37	Goldfischer, Alan MD263
Morcos, David DO27	Speedling, Margaret NP37	Goldstein, Ári MD107
Mullaney, Magen NP11	Stallings, Shavonn NP37	Goldwater, Hannah NP107
Muller, Bonnie DO28	Stamberg, Eric MD7	Gorelick, Steven MD107, 377
Musorrafiti, Lori NP36	Tantri, Rachel NP12	Gupta, Sunil MD377
Naik, Chandra MD5-6	Tatsapaugh, Gloria NP12	Hotchandani, Ravi MD107
Nesheiwat, Lena MD6	Taylor, Carol MD29	Kaufman, Daniel MD377
Odondi, Carolyne NP11, 36	Taylor, Meleta NP38	Kazbay, Kasim MD263
Olowu, Alicia DO28	Thaler, Kathleen NP38	Khurana, Sunil MD107-108
Orourke, Kyle NP36	Than, Than MD7, 29	Korsakoff, Kristopher MD263
Owens, Delysa NP11	Thoelen, Lauren NP38	Kushner, Michael MD377
Page, Dorothy MD6	Thomas, Koreen NP38	Lebovics, Edward MD108
Paolilli, Eric NP11, 53	Tondini, Erin NP38	Levin, Seth MD263
Paquet, Mary NP11	Treanor, Margaret NP53	Lin, David MD377
		,

English - cont.	Westchester County Health Care	James, Edmund NP266
	Corporation DBA Westchester	Jamgochian, Michael MD266
Gastroenterology - cont.	County Medical C, Westchester	Jindal, Pawan MD113-114
Meca, Simona MD	County H477	Juneja, Amandeep MD378 Kaplon, Richard MD378
Momeni, Mojdeh MD108	General Medicine Services	Karsif, Karen MD266
Muslim, Arif MD263 Nierenberg, Ira MD263-264	Dutchess Ambulatory Surgical	Kaul, Ashutosh MD378
Nikolla, Zana MD108	Center LLC528	Kiselova, Olga NP114
Obrien, Daniel MD378	New Windsor Family Care LLC,	Knauer, Andrew DO266
Patel, Dhiren MD264	New Windsor Family C536	Kumar, Pranat MD114
Perinbasekar, Rajiv MD378	New York Home X Ray LLC528	Kwon, Peter MD266
Perumal, Murali MD264	Wellness Home Care Ltd536	Labow, Daniel MD114
Plumer, Alan MD264	General Surgery	Lackaye, Kristen NP114
Podeszwa, John MD264	Abouezzi, Ziad MD111	Lago Toro, Claudia MD114
Potack, Jonathan MD108	Aharon, Alon MD111, 378	Lau, Lung MD114 Lee, Sean DO114-115
Robortaccio, Raven NP108	Ahmed, Faruque DO265	Lewis, Cleveland MD114-115
Rosenzweig, Robert MD	Anderson, Carinne MD111	Licata, Lauren MD267
	Argenziano, Michael MD265	Lincer, Robert MD267
Sabatino, Melissa NP109	Arias Gautreaux, Roberto MD	Lodescar, Rachelle MD115
Saeed, Nighat NP109 Sargios, Tamer MD109		Mcdonald, Matthew DO115
Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD109	Athans, Lindsay NP111	Meytes, Vadim DO115, 267
Scileppi, Thomas MD265	Awaka, Sunday NP111	Michaluk, Jennifer NP115
Sharma, Rupa MD265	Basu, Amit MD265	Minarich, Michael MD115,
Siegel, Lance MD265	Binetti, Brian MD111-112	378
Sinha, Smrita MD109	Boolbol, Susan MD112	Moscowitz, Michael MD115
Starpoli, Anthony MD109	Casasanta, Marc MD378	Nakagawa, Shellyann NP115
Steckman, Michael MD	Cepeda, Jaime MD265	Neuwirth, Madalyn MD116 Newman, Richard MD379
	Cepeda, Jody NP112,	Nitzkorski, James MD116,
Tewari, Virendra MD110	265-266	379
Tighe, Mae MD	Cerabona, Thomas MD378	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267
Toyserkani, Farah MD110 Ty, Sin NP110	Chin, Cynthia MD266 Chirumamilla, Vasu MD112,	Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD267
Varunok, Peter MD110		Oconnell, Sean NP116
Walczyk, Arthur MD110-111	266 Choi, John MD112	Ormont, Michael MD116
Williams, Elizabeth DO111	Clancy, Caitlin NP112	Ortiz, Jorge MD267
Wolf, David MD111	Clarke, James MD112	Oza, Kulin MD116
Yick, Frederick MD111	Clarke, Terence MD112-113	Paquet, Mary NP116
General Hospital Services	Curcio, Lisa MD113	Parikh, Purvi MD379
Bon Secours Community	Dawson, Matthew MD113	Pendleton, Audrey MD267 Petchers, Adam MD116
Hospital478	Dong, Xiang MD378	Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD116
Mercy Community Hospital @	El-Sabrout, Rafik MD266	Rajan, Swaminathan MD116
Hammond478	Farber, Lee DO113	Reichman, Paul MD267-268
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Flashburg, Erika DO113 Floch, Craig MD378	Repala, Rohit MD117
Westchester Medical Center	Franz, Veronica NP113	Richardson, Ashley NP117
477	Froula, Gabriel MD113	Rivera, Ramon MD117
Putnam Hospital Center DBA	Fu, Sophia MD113	Rosario, Nelson NP117
Putnam Hospital479	Giordano, Caitlin NP113	Shah, Anish MD117
St. Anthony Community Hospital	Gorman, Mitchell DO113	Sheth, Hansraj MD379
478	Gorti, Raghuram MD266	Siddiqui, Mohammad MD268 Sims, Sarah MD379
St. Lukes Cornwall	Goumas, William MD266	Singh, Paramjeet MD268
Hospital/Newbur478	Greenstein, Stuart MD113	Stephens, Daniel MD379
Vassar Brothers Hospital477	Hirko, Mark MD113	Stephenson, Lauren NP117

English - cont.	Gynecologic Oncology	Home & Community Based
Communication and	Chuang, Linus MD380	Services
General Surgery - cont.	Magnanini, Kristin NP121	Any-Time Home Care528,
Strombom, Paul MD268 Stufflebeam, Justin DO268	Martin, Jovana MD121 Mcelrath, Timothy MD122	536
Sun, Huan Huan MD117, 379	Metwally, Ayat NP122	Dutchess County Department Of
Swan, Ryan MD117, 379	Tebolt, Allison NP122	Healt528
Tellagorry, Javier MD117	Timmins, Patrick MD122	Mid-Hudson Managed Home
Tewis, Clifford PA118	Gynecology	Care, Inc536
Thomas, Sanjay MD118	Aro, Dominic DO269	Premier Home Health Care
Tracey, Jacqueline MD118	Hardart, Anne MD122, 269	Services, Inc528
Ugras, Stacy MD379	Joanow, Alex DO270	Regional Economic Community
Venitelli, Zeah MD118	White, Barbara DO122	Action Program Inc425
Vinces, Fausto DO118	Hematology	Home/Congregate Meal Services
Walsh, Jean NP118, 268 Weinstein, Zoe MD118	Ahmed, Tauseef MD122	Grace Episcopal Church - The
Winterleitner, Sara NP118	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD122,	Guild Of St Margaret536
Wohlfahrt, Kathleen NP118	380	Hospice And Palliative Medicine
Yoon, Sam MD268	Berenzon, Dmitriy MD123	Basovich, Anna DO528
Zale, Gregory MD118	Chaudhry, Bareia DO123	Belser, Danielle MD536
Zhadkevich, Michael MD119	Ciaffone, Michael NP123	Brown, Sarah NP528 Cardenas Mori, Jhosselini MD
Zoha, Zubair MD119	Davidson, Lev MD123,	-
General Vascular Surgery	380-381 Denley, Ryan DO123	536 Desai, Vijay MD528
Babu, Sateesh MD119, 268,	Harrison, Nicole NP123	Dunne, Mary MD528
379	Kancherla, Ramamohana MD	Fattakhov, Emma MD536
Bauer, Stephen MD268		Kaur, Sukhdeep MD536
Bock, Devon MD119	Koulova, Lidia MD270	Moloney, Irene NP536
Bowman, Jonathan MD268 Carpiniello, Matthew MD268	Lal, Inder MD124	Motta, Tonianne NP536
Choi, Hung MD119, 268	Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP	Murphy, Brian MD528
Coleman, David MD119	124	Pan, Li DO529
Elsagga, Mohamed DO	Mannese, Samantha NP124	Ryan, Bernadette NP529
	Maresca, Michael MD124,	Sager, Lisa MD529
Fulton, Joseph MD120, 268,	381	Infectious Diseases Bajaj, Sonal MD270
379	Nelson, John MD124	Chitkara, Neeta MD381
Gorti, Raghuram MD269	Paracha, Fauzia MD270	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD
Hahm, Sae MD269	Patel, Umangi MD270 Pathan, Nusrat MD124, 381	271
Hirko, Mark MD120, 379	Phair, Jessica NP270	Cluzet, Valerie MD126, 381
Juneja, Amandeep MD380	Phillip, Yolanda NP124, 381	Feinstein, Stuart MD126
Kwon, Jeontaik MD120, 269,	Rachamalla, Radhika MD125	Gujadhur, Nili MD126, 381
380	Reddy, Ramachandra MD125	Keller, Marina MD271
Laskowski, Igor MD121, 269,	Ruiz, Javier MD270	Kutler, Charles MD126
380 Modi, Jayesh MD121	Seiter, Karen MD125	Madeo, Jennifer DO126
Plummer, Dahlia MD380	Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP125	Ng, Maria MD127
Qaja, Erion DO121	Stanforth, Susan NP125	Ojeda-Martinez, Hector MD
Shah, Amit MD121	Stead, Lesley MD270 Steinberg, Amir MD125	
Shah, Melissa MD121	Tang, Sheila NP125	Skelly, Michael MD127
Shapiro, Michael MD269	Treanor, Margaret NP125	Smith, Philip MD271
Spirig, Andreas MD121	Vani, Anura NP381	Stokes, Daniela MD127
Strachan, Jaime MD269	Virk, Gurvinder NP381	Tack, Marc DO127
Ventarola, Daniel MD121,	Yousuf, Saad MD125	Vernatter, Joshua MD271
380		
Wengerter, Kurt MD121, 269		

	Aldata in Mala a page and MD 12	Divit Krish as MD
English - cont.	Akhter, Mohammad MD12	Dixit, Krishna MD42
1.5 5.	Alam, Mehjabeen MD39	Dorsa, Frank MD54
Infectious Diseases - cont.	Ali, Mirghani MD12	Duffell, Erin NP42
Webb Camminati, Camille MD	Amin, Nadia MD53	Ferguson, John MD
	Andin, Perla MD39	Fernandez, Beverly NP42
Williams, Aria DO271	Antoine, Christina MD12	Figueroa, Yvette NP42-43
Yanofsky, Andrew MD128	Anwar, Asghar MD13	Fischer, Rivka NP43
Institutional Ltc Services	Arnold, Regina NP13	Fruchter, Alexander MD43
And Nursing At Beacon, Vs	Arumugam, Vasanthi MD13	Gaesser, Michael MD15
Servicer At Beaco529	Babapoor, Savalan MD40	Gamss, Jonathan MD43
And Nursing At River Valley,	Bajaj, Sonal MD40	George, Christopher MD15
_	Bakhru, Aruna MD	Gorich, George MD54
River Valley Operati529	Bambino, Nicholas MD40	Griffin, Eve MD15
Campbell Hall Rehabilitation	Bank, Michael MD53	Guccione, Penelope NP43
Center536	Barnhart, Kristina NP40	Gulati, Rajan MD43
Ferncliff Nursing Home529	Basri, Raymond MD	Guneratne, Franklin MD43
Glen Arden, Inc536	Baxter, Daniel MD	Gupta, Anita MD54
Goshen Operations LLC DBA	Belfield, Uticia MD40	Hadid, Ahmad MD43, 54
Sapphire Nursing & Rehab At	Berta, Gabriella NP	Hamroff, Glenn MD55
Goshen537	Bhutani, Manisha MD13	Higgins, William MD55
Hrnc Operating LLC DBA	Binkowski, Sandra NP40	Hotchandani, Neeraj MD15
Highland Rehabilitation And	Bouchard, Martha MD13, 53	Hubner, Jeanne NP
Nursing Center537	Branche, Judith MD41	lannitti-Hulse, Angela DO43
Mercy Community Hospital DBA	Byadgi, Shalini MD	Islam, Mohammad MD44
Bonsec537	Byun, Seunghwan MD	Jacobs, Steven DO15
Montgomery Nursing And	Campbell Appmaria NR13	Jahan, Mumtaz MD44
	Campbell, Annmarie NP41 Carleton, Jack MD41	Jalaj, Jai MD15 Jee, Paul MD15
Rehabilitation Center537	Carr, Hemlata NP41	Jensen, Susan MD44
Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Castro, Myrelle MD41	Joseph, Jonathan MD15
Sapphire Nursing At Meadow	Chasin, Stacie MD41	Kaghazian, Maria MD16
Hill537	Chaudhry, Harvinder MD41	Kalici, Nedzat MD44
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC	Chaudhry, Maria DO41	Kamin, Henry MD55
537	Chaudhry, Riaz MD41	Kaw, Anita MD44
Putnam Nursing And Rehabilita-	Chen, Hong NP13	Keise, Kay NP16, 55
tion Center539	Cho, David MD13	Keller, Marina MD44
Putnam Ridge539	Choudhry, M Saleem MD14	Kerr, Christine MD16
Renaissance Health Care Group	Choudhury, Quasar MD41	Kessler, Chaya NP44
LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Choudry, Maddipoti MD14,	Khan, Najmi MD44
Nursing Care Cent529	53-54	Khan, Zubair MD16
River Valley Care Center Inc	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD	King, Mary DO44
529	42	Koneru, Prabash MD45
Sapphire Nursing At Wappingers	Cluzet, Valerie MD14	Korsakoff, Kristopher MD45
LLC529	Cocina, Amy MD14	Koutelos, Thomas MD55
The Baptist Home At Brook-	Cohen, Samuel MD14	Kozicz, Izabela MD55
meade529	Conde, Usha NP14	Kulkarni, Subhash MD16
The Center For Rehabilitation	Corrado, Suzanne MD42	Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17
And Healthcare At Dutchess LLC	Coyle, Karyi MD14	Kurtz, Norma MD55
	Darmiento, Anthony MD42	Kutler, Charles MD17
	Das, Akhaya MD14	Lama, Genevieve MD55
Wingate At Dutchess Inc529	Das, Saju DO42	Lao, Ted MD17
Wingate At Page 7	Davidson, Lev MD14, 54	Laux, Kirsten NP17
Wingate At Beacon529	Dercola, Kelly MD14	Legler, Glenn MD55
Internal Medicine	Derman, Abraham DO42	Levine, Elliot MD
Agyemang, Joseph MD39	Desai, Aditi MD15	Ligeriza, Cyritina MD

	D : 11 MD ===	
English - cont.	Rojas, Henry MD56 Rosen, Mitchell MD56	Interventional Cardiology
Internal Madiairs	Rosen, Yitzhak MD47	Agarwal, Arvind MD271
Internal Medicine - cont.	Ruiz, Javier MD47	Ahmad, Hasan MD128,
Lobo, Meera MD17	Saladino, Paul MD47	271-272, 381
Magliulo, Theresa NP17	Santos, Minerva MD	Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar
Makam, Sashi MD45	Sargios, Amani MD20	MD381-382
Mallick, Imtiaz MD17	Sawhney, Manita DO47	Amsalem, Yoram MD272
Mani, Egesta MD56	Schmidt, Kristie MD20	Apfelbaum, Mark MD272
Mansur, Abeera MD45	Schwalb, David MD47	Bajaj, Rishi MD128, 272
Mantaro, Kathleen MD17	Schwartz, Moishe MD48	Colandrea, Elisha NP128
Mardit, Daniel DO17	Shah, Dhirajlal MD48	Fraser, Jessica NP272
Martini, Anthony MD45	Shah, Kaushal MD48	Gorwara, Simon MD128-129,
Mazumdar, Sumita MD18	Shah, Pratibha MD48	382
Mazurkiewicz, Rebecca MD18		Green, Philip MD272-273
Mckeon, Elisabeth MD18	Shamian, Benhoor MD1, 56	Hadid, Ahmad MD129, 273,
Merkhan, Samuel MD18	Sheldon, Kimberly NP48	382
Muldoon, Michele NP45	Shinder, Neil MD48	Jafar, M MD129, 273
Nagaraja, Aarathi MD18	Sigva, John DO48-49	Kalapatapu, Kumar MD273
Narasimhadevara,	Silberberg, Chaim DO49 Silverio, Grace NP20	Kantaros, Louis MD129-130
Satyanarayana MD18	Singh, Chanchal MD	Kodali, Susheel MD273
Nardi, Lorraine MD18		Murphy, Jonathan MD130
Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD18-19	Sinha, Rabi MD20	Narayan, Rajeev MD130, 273
Nieto, Charles MD45	Skladzinska-Reyher, Edyta MD	Ojha, Chandra MD130
Ochei, Robin MD56	56	Patrello, Anthony MD273,
Oduyela, Mary MD19	Smith, Melissa NP49	,
Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD46	Sood, Prerna MD20-21	382
Oke, Benjamin MD19	Tack, Marc DO21	Prabhu, William MD273
Okeeffe, Heather NP19	Taha, Omar MD21, 56	Pruthi, Sonal MD273
Orourke, Kyle NP19, 56	Taniguchi, Jason DO49	Pyo, Robert MD274
Otero, Kristina DO19	Turchioe, Frank MD	Sethi, Sanjum MD274
Park, Hang MD19	Ullman, Shifra NP	Shah, Falak MD
Parmar, Sonal MD46	Urcuyo, Dawnette MD49	Yen, Michael MD130
Patel, Deepesh MD19	Vernon, Medina MD49	,
Pathak, Lisa MD46	Vyas, Priti MD21	Maxillofacial Surgery
Patil, Pradnya MD19	Walker, Richard MD50	Afshar, Alex MD501
Patterson, Kemeisha NP56	Wang, Shuang-Ping MD50	Al Shetawi, Al Haitham MD
Pavels, Anita MD19-20	Webb Camminati, Camille MD	501
Plaza, Christian NP46	21	Mental Health Clinic Treatment
Polizzi, Gaspare MD46	Wesa, Kathleen MD50	Family Services, Inc401
Pomichter, John MD20	Woods Laura ND	Putnam Family & Community
Poper, Chaim DO46	Woods, Laura NP50	Services, Inc465
Popplewell, Claire MD20	Yan, Shiqing MD50	Mental Health Outpatient
Porrovecchio, Andrea MD20	Yang, Shu MD21-22	Non-Residential Services
Profeta, George MD46	Yanofsky, Andrew MD22	Abbott House425
Purice, Gabriel MD	Yousif, Abdalla MD22	Access Supports For Living, Inc
Quinones, Edgard MD46	Zarcone, Valerie DO57 Zhou, Yingna MD50	
Rahman, Gopa MD20	Zucker, Albert MD50	425
Ramaswamy, Ravi MD46	, ·	Access: Supports For Living Inc
Rametta, Concetto MD47 Raval, Manish MD47	Internal	425
1	Chandra, Ruchira MD128	Beacon Mental Health Clinic
Raza, Syed MD20	Fish, Peter MD128	401
Reed, Thomas MD47	Gorich, George MD381	Catholic Charities Of Orange,
Reich, Jennifer MD47	Jacobs, Steven DO128	Sullivan & Ulster425
Reza, Jahanara MD47 Riker, Sheri NP20	Noble, John NP381	Cholim Inc, Bikur425
MINEL, SHELLINE20		

English - cont.	Taft, Julie MS275	Johnson, Charles DO133
Liighon conti	Vallon, Jeffrey PHD275	Joseph, Jonathan MD133
Mental Health Outpatient Non-Residential	Walters, Gichel MS131	Kasamba, Joseph NP277
Services - cont.	Waters, Sara MA383	Koshy, Ashwin DO277-278
Dutchess County Department Of	Welch, Cailin MA383	Kutler, Charles MD
Healt401	Wiand, Dylan MS275	Littleton, Andrea MD134
Family Services, Inc401	Widmark, Lauren MS275	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD
Hudson Valley Mental Health	Zappone, Melinda MS383	134
Inc401	Mental Health Residential	Lurio, Joseph MD134
Millbrook Mental Health Clinic	Non-Inpatient Services	Madore, Gigi MD134
401	Access: Supports For Living Inc	Mascia, Angelo DO134
Orange County Department Of	425	Mckenzie, Hugh NP278
Mental Health	Beacon Community Residence	Merkhan, Samuel MD134
Poughkeepsie Mental Health	401	Mitchell, John MD134
Clinic401	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Mullaney, Magen NP134
	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Musorrafiti, Lori NP278 Nagaraja, Aarathi MD134
Putnam Family & Community	Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Napchan, Uri MD278
Services, Inc465	·	Odonovan, Simone NP278
Mental Health Practitioner	131 Ahari, Shahram MD131, 275	Olowu, Alicia DO279
Aponte, Raven MA382	Akerele, Evaristo MD275	Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD134
Bernabe, Laura MS131	Aming, Jeanean NP131-132,	Papish, Mark MD134
Birinci, Stephanie MA274	275	Patel, Deepesh MD134
Burgos-Hernandez, Zoleidy MA	Balutowski, Marek MD132	Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO135
382	Berlus, Nickisha MD383	Plaza, Christian NP279
Caligiuri, Christina MA274	Bruck, Isaac MD132, 383	Pollack, Cary MD135, 279,
Caprioli, Sarah MA131	Bruenn, Sheena NP132	383
Cardona, Lisa MA274	Bunt, Gregory MD383	Popplewell, Claire MD135
Cheairs, Stephen MS274	Butler, Dayle NP275	Rahmani, Rumana MD279
Coviello, Christina MS274 Dixon, Amanda MS131	Byadgi, Shalini MD276	Rathore, Varinder MD135,
Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan	Cackowski, Jennifer MD276	279
_	Cardenas, Gladys MD132	Reza, Jahanara MD279
MS274 Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP274	Chavez Carey, Joseph MD276	Rizzo, Andrew MD135, 383
Greenwald, Benjamin MA274	Cingel, Jessica CNM132	Rochman, Todd MD279
Hart, Michael MA274	Cohen, Samuel MD132	Rosenthal, Loren MD135
Jacobsen, Catherine MS	Corrado, Suzanne MD276	Saladino, Paul MD279
	Damore, Joseph MD276	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD
Johnson, Matthew MA382	Depoo, Deowchand MD132	135, 383
Kahn, Stephen MA131	Dermigny, John DO276	Schori, Erez MD135
Kiley, Catherine MA275	Dixit, Krishna MD276	Shah, Shaneel MD279
Latorre, Rossella BA275	Doyle, Jenny NP	Singh, Balveen DO279
Lombardi, Crystal MA275	Dunkelman, Neal MD277	Speicher, Julia MD136
Lombardi, Rita MS131	Duvvi, Vikram MD383	Stamberg, Eric MD
Martinez-Drinks, Elena MS	Dweck, Robert MD132 Dyer, Mary MD132	Tewari, Virendra MD136
382	Elsagga, Elizabeth DO133	Wesa, Kathleen MD279
Morales, Maydeline MS131	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD133	West, Juliet NP
Perry, Ethan MA131	Fattakhov, Emma MD277	Yavari, Roya MD136
Phillips, Steven MA275	Fernandez, Allan MD277	Zaslow, Jay MD
Quackenbush, Laurie MA382	Garofalo, Matthew MD133	Mr/Dd Clinic Treatment Services
Reilly, Justina MS131	Gill, Bhupinder MD277	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And
Sciullo, Mary MS382	Guneratne, Franklin MD277	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc
Scully, Anne MS382	Hazlitt, Melissa MD133	DBA Hudson Vall401
Stevens, Brett MS131	Heller, Kimberly MD133	Nephrology
Strock, Deborah MA275	Iloh, Nkiruka MD277	Adler, Stephen MD136

	Correll Dov. MD 520 520	Halman Mariaha MD 141
English - cont.	Garell, Paul MD530, 539	Holmes, Manisha MD141
A1 1 1	Gilligan, Jeffrey MD530	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD282 Jindal, Surinder MD141
Nephrology - cont.	Kimble, Kelsey NP530 Kinon, Merritt MD530	Jones, Jillian NP141
Assante, William MD136-137,	Kroff, Angela NP530	Kanchana, Sulada MD141
279-280	Kurian, Christeena MD530	Kaur, Gurmeen MD141
Aziz, Shoib MD137, 280	Lebovitz, Jonathon MD530,	Kaur, Kavneet MD282
Capicotto, Michael MD384	539	Kaznatcheeva, Elena MD
Chugh, Savneek MD137	Marcus, Joshua MD531, 539	
Clunis, Sherri-Ann NP137	Mcnulty, John MD531,	Kemble, Tanesha NP141
Coffino, Alan MD384	Mohan, Avinash MD531	Kitago, Tomoko MD141
Colvin, Rachel DO280	Moyle, Henry MD540	Koszer, Samuel MD141-142
Coritsidis, George MD137	Patel, Vikas MD531	Kroff, Angela NP283
De Cabrera, Carlos NP280	Penn, David MD531	Kumar, Keerthana MD142
Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD	Reyes-Pastorella, Evangeline NP	Li, Jin MD142
137, 280	531	Lleva, Paul MD142
Dhupar, Shawn MD137	Sanderson, Scott MD540	Maghsoudlou, Behzad MD
Dubey, Anjani MD	Santarelli, Justin MD531	283
Ghani, Nasimul MD137	Sukul, Vishad MD531	Marcus, Justin MD142
Griffiths, Jennifer MD138	Tandon, Adesh MD531-532,	Mathew, Rose DO142
Gupta, Isha MD280 Husain, Sara MD138	540	Mccallum, Alomie NP142
Kapoor, Aromma MD138	Tyagi, Rachana MD532	Milligan, Tracey MD142
Karimi, Maria MD280	Varghese, Sherine NP532	Mitchell, Amber MD142
Katikaneni, Madhavi MD384	Wainwright, John MD532	Napchan, Uri MD283
Klein, Michael MD138		Naqvi, Syed MD142
Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD	<b>Neurology</b> Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD139	Nasir, Syed MD283
280-281	Alampur, Uma MD139	Nierenburg, Hida MD143
Lao, Ted MD	Alshalabi, Munther MD282	Ober, David MD283
Lobo, Meera MD138	Appelbaum, Michelle NP282	Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD143
Mansur, Abeera MD281	Atalay, Yahya MD139	Pampana, Vijay MD283
Obligado, Sergio MD281	Bauerschmidt, Andrew MD	Parauda, Sarah MD143
Oo, Phone MD281	139	Park, Sea Mi MD143
Papanagnou, Anastasios MD	Bodeker, Emma NP282	Patel, Neisha MD143
384	Camara, Koulako NP139	Puntambekar, Preeti MD143
Paskey, Rachel NP138, 281	Campbell, Sidjay NP139	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD
Perinbasekar, Saradha MD	Centurion, Alejandro MD282	143
384	Chaudhry, Frasat MD384	Reddy, Venkatesha MD283
Quinones, Edgard MD281	Childs, Timothy NP139	Rosenberg, Jon MD143
Ramaswamy, Ravi MD281	Chong, Ji Yong MD139	Rosenthal, Loren MD143
Reddings, Joann NP138	Chowdhrey, Naseer MD139	Safarov, Alexandr MD144
Shakouri, Payam MD138, 281	Cook, Marceline NP139	Schwartz, Daniel MD144, 384
Silberberg, Chaim DO281	Dancour, Elie MD140	Sharinn, Alina MD283-284
Sonara, Husein MD384	Danisi, Fabio MD140	Singh, Puneet DO284 Smith, Steven MD284
Trentacosta, Kristen NP	Dass, Punam MD140	Soliman, Emad MD144
	David, Shany MD140	Steeves, Thomas MD144
Velia, Shkendie MD282	Dohle, Carolin MD140	Tayeb, Haythum MD144
Wen, Yong MD282	Flynn, Donna DO140	Vieira, Julio MD144
Xu, Chang MD138	Gandelman, Stephanie MD	Vilceus, Antenor MD144
Yang, Shu MD138	140	Wong, Christina PHD144
Neurological Surgery	Garcia, Laura NP282	Woolf, Scott DO284
Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD529	Gitlevich, Tatyana MD	Wright, Paul MD144
Alsdorf, Emily NP529, 539		Wu, Synphen MD 144-145
Cho, Michael MD529, 539	Gorelov, Dmitri DO141	Yadov, Irina NP284
Gandhi, Chirag MD530	Holland, Kyra NP282	Zilberman, Igor MD145, 284

English - cont.	Ceradini, Nicole MD147	Louis-Jacques, Carline MD
	Charles, Meedlen MD385	
Neuroradiology	Cherian, Jincy DO147	Lucal, Elizabeth MD150, 385
Greco, Robert MD284	Crowder, Janice MD147, 385	Madis, Mark MD289
Racanelli, Joseph MD284	Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD	Marsh-Dinham, Keddie MD
Shah, Rajiv MD145	147, 286-287	150
Nuclear Medicine	Decesare, Raymond MD147	Mayo, David MD289
Muschel, Michael MD284	Dinsmore, Ronald MD147	Mays, Tanya MD150
Mustafa, Ghulam MD284-285	Doe, Samfee MD385	Mcdowell, Meredith MD150
Ramos, David MD285	Eckman, Troy MD147	Mcmahon, Lauren MD150,
Singh, Inderpal MD285	Elsagga, Elizabeth DO148	
	Ferreira, Khaldun MD148	385
Nutritionist	Finkelstein, Seth MD148	Mehta, Jay MD151
Ahuja, Sonia MS384	Foy, Bridget DO148	Menon, Sharifa MD151
Aloi Deheza, Maria BS384	Fridman, Frida MD385	Nguyen, Phuc MD289
Daou, Rita BS145	Galaviz, Veronica MD287	Nichols, Fred DO151
De Veer, Ilse MS145	Ganza, Amanda MD148	Palmer, Martin MD289
Devito, Gina BS384	Garcia, Sharon NP287	Palos, Patricia MD151
Drago, Lorena MS285		Panoff, Carrie DO151, 289
Graziano, Stephanie BS145	Green, Jeannette MD287	Paolucci, Patrice DO151
Leech, Jennifer MS385	Greene, Nyonnoweh MD148	Pape, Dominique MD151
Nissen, Nancy BS145	Gresseau, Shirley MD287	Passano, Cherie MD289
Pal, Aradhna MS285	Grover, Monica DO385	Pollio, Patricia MD290
Traynor, Cassandra MS285	Guerra, Skye NP148	Pradhan, Tana DO290
Wu, Chik Sum RD145	Gurewitsch Allen, Edith MD	Rajendran, Geetha MD290
Zangerle, Theresa BS145	148	Richards, Abby DO151
Obstetrics And Gynecology	Hardart, Anne MD148, 287	Roberts, Nikki MD151
Abrahams, Michael MD285	Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO287	Rooney, Danielle MD151
Agochiya, Jyotika MD145,	Helmandollar, Alyson MD148	Rosenberg, Victor MD290
285	Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385	Rudnicki, Janusz MD386
Allen, Christopher MD285	Henderson, Kimberly DO148	Rush, Aisha MD151
	Herde, Christine MD148	Ryntz, Timothy MD151
Allen, Joel MD285	Hinds, Marcel MD149	Safajou, Chista MD151
Alvarez, Natalie MD385	Jahn, Elizabeth NP287	Saint Jean, Ashanda MD
Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD	Jean, Geraldine DO149	
	Jean-Louis, Florence MD287	Salem, Azzam MD152
Arora, Anubha MD145	Jellett, Carol MD149	Sanchez, Marta MD152
Athans, Lindsay NP145-146	Jones, Arthur DO288	Schwartz, Arie MD290
Atkinson, Rosa MD286	Jouve, Natalie MD288	Silber, Angela MD152
Babalola, Gbolagade DO286	Kabari, Alsia DO149	Slatch, Carolyn MD152
Baez, Jose MD146	Kasello, Donna MD149, 288	Stahle, Scott MD152
Bank, Sema MD286	Keltz, Julia MD149	Stanislawski, Scott MD290
Bareket, Henry MD286	Keltz, Martin MD150	Swaby, Stanley DO290
Barlin, Joyce MD146	Keplinger, Kenneth MD150	Tai, Nhan MD152
Barrett, John MD146	Kittle, Richard MD150	Tedjarati, Sean MD290
Bentsi-Barnes, Augustus MD	Knapp, Robin NP288	Tenembaum, Gabriel MD290,
146	Kulbida, Nicholas MD150,	
Benvenuto, Anna MD385	385	386
Berkowitz, Bennett MD146	Laborde, Elve MD288	Tocco-Stevens, Vanessa NP
Biviano, Naomi NP146	Lapointe, Lindsey MD150	152
Bock, Katja MD146-147	Lazo, Bernardita MD150	Treutlein, Scott MD152
Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD	Lescale, Keith MD288	Twist, Laura MD152, 386
147	Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD	Vinick, Daniel MD290
Burke, Alexandra MD147		Weinstein, Melissa DO290
Buskwofie, Ama MD286	150, 288	Wirth, John MD153
Cantor, Matthew MD385		Wylie, Blair MD386
Caritor, Watthew WID		

	Namburgh Organitia II C DDA	
English - cont.	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Omh-Operated Psychiatric
Obstatrics And Companies:	Sapphire Nursing At Meadow	Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient
Obstetrics And Gynecology - cont.	Hill292	Services
Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153	Northern Dutchess Hospital	Arms Acres465
Zolnik, Lawrence MD153	154	Mid-Hudson Forensic Psychiatric
Occupational Medicine (Md Or	Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Center426
Therapist)	Associates D/B/A Inspire292	Rehabilitation Support Services,
Zhang, David MD153	Orourke, Donna BS292	In402, 426
Occupational Therapist	Park Manor Acquisition II LLC	Oncology
Alders, Cara MS290-291	292	Agheli, Aref MD293
And Nursing At River Valley,	Putnam Ridge387	Ahmed, Tauseef MD155
River Valley Operati153	Reiz, Mayer MS292	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD155,
Barsky, Emily MS153	Renaissance Health Care Group	387
Boccia, Cynthia BS291	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Berenzon, Dmitriy MD155
Burke, Owen BS153, 386	Nursing Care Cent154	Bove, Alyssa NP155
Cicoria, Maria MS386	Sardo, Kaitlyn BA292	Chaudhry, Bareia DO156
Durso, Nicholas MS291	Scanga, Susan BA154	Clancy, Caitlin NP156
Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Sierra, Brynn BS293	Dai, Tong MD156, 387
291	Simpson, Jessica MS154, 387	Denisova, Diana NP156
Feretti, Ann Marie BS386	St. Anthony Community Hospital	Diamond, Richard MD293
Giacalone, Sarah BS153, 386	293	Dong, Xiang MD387
Goldberg, Molly MA153-154	St. Lukes Cornwall	Fernandez, Beverly NP156
Gotlieb, Megan MS154, 386	Hospital/Newbur293	Harrison, Nicole NP156
Graner, Dena MS291	Stern, Laura MS293	Kamthan, Arvind MD293
Health Quest Home Care, Inc	The Baptist Home At Brook-	Kancherla, Ramamohana MD
154	meade154	
Hershkowitz, Faigy MS291	Trinagel, Jordan BS154, 293,	Koulova, Lidia MD294
Jacobson, Elisheva MS291	387	Labow, Daniel MD157
Kagan, Danielle BS386	Tutwiler, Brooke MS155, 293,	Lal, Inder MD157
Kakuriev, Rachel MA291	387	Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP
Kelly, Heather BS386	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And	157
Lav, Stacey BS291 Lavi-Romer, Amram MS154	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc	Malamud, Stephen MD157
Lewis, Avraham MS291	DBA Hudson Vall387	Mannese, Samantha NP157
Lillis, Sheena MS291-292	Vassar Brothers Hospital155	Maresca, Michael MD157,
Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA	Wellness Home Care Ltd293	387
Will292	Yertle Operations LLC DBA	Mccabe, Margaret NP157
Loftus, Kristina BS386	Fishkill Home Care155	Modi, Varun MD294
Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS154,	Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)	Moore, Anastasia NP294
386	Act In Orange County425	Neuwirth, Madalyn MD158 Paracha, Faisal MD158
Maldonado, Edna BS292,	Dutchess Act Team401	Paracha, Fauzia MD294
386-387	Dutchess Clinic401	Parker, Holly NP158
Maxwell, Lynn BS292	Dutchess Intensive Day Treat-	Patel, Umangi MD294
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	ment401	Patil, Pradnya MD158, 387
Westchester Medical Center	Middletown Mental Health	Pellegrino, Christine MD158
	Clinic (SATELLITE)425	Phair, Jessica NP294
Miolo Moran Courtney MS	Newburgh Mental Health Clinic	Phillip, Yolanda NP158, 387
Miele-Moran, Courtney MS	425	Puccio, Carmelo MD158
Motta Capklin Japaifor PS	Putnam Clinic425	Rachamalla, Radhika MD158
Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS		Reddy, Ramachandra MD158
292		Seiter, Karen MD158
		Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP159
		Stanforth, Susan NP159

English - cont.	Sebrow, Dov MD488 Stamm, Mark MD489	Mckinney, John OD OPTOMET- RIST484
Oncology - cont.	Steinberg, David MD482	Newman, Karen OD OPTOMET-
Stead, Lesley MD294	Tedford, Michael MD489	RIST489
Steinberg, Amir MD159	Witzel, David MD482	Peryea, Vernon OD OPTOMET-
Tang, Sheila NP159	Wolter, Andreas MD482	RIST484
Treanor, Margaret NP159	Wong, Alice DO	Powell, Sharon OD OPTOMET-
Vani, Anura NP388	Wright, Carrie MD	RIST484
Yoon, Sam MD295	Zimmerman, Emily MD483	Rescigno, Diane OD OPTOMET-
Yousuf, Saad MD159	Optometrist	RIST484
Zauderer, Marjorie MD159	Accettura, Joseph OD OPTO-	Schaefer, Ellen OD OPTOMET-
Ophthalmology	METRIST	RIST490
Ahn, Daniel DO	Anyadike, Peace OD OPTOMET-	Schenkel, Steven OD OPTOMET-
Ali, Ferhina MD	RIST	RIST484
Amin, Abha MD480	Battiato, Jennifer OD OPTOMET-	Schnitzer, Melissa OD OPTO-
Burnstein, Yochanan MD486	RIST489	METRIST484
Carniciu, Anais MD480 Chen, David MD480	Blair, Adonya OD OPTOMETRIST	Solomon, Cari OD OPTOMETRIST
Chubak, Adam MD480	489	484
Cranston, John MD480	Cohen, Jeffrey OD OPTOMET-	Stinvil, Venessa OD OPTOMET-
Diamond, Greg MD480	RIST483	RIST
El-Khayat, Mouhamed MD	Cohen, Steven OD OPTOMET-	
	RIST483	Thach, Queen OD OPTOMETRIST
Elefant, Daniel MD	Collins, Paul OD OPTOMETRIST	
Esposito, Donna MD480-481	489	Tomasini, Dawn OD OPTOMET-
Ezon, Isaac MD486	Eghanian, Shahin OD OPTOMET-	RIST
Furey, Catherine MD486	RIST483	Wang, Sarah OD OPTOMETRIST
Gordon, Richard MD486	Fernandez, Anna Marie OD	
Green, Glenn MD486	OPTOMETRIST483	Yurter, Bora OD OPTOMETRIST
Kaplan, Howard MD481	Gailing, David OD OPTOMETRIST	490
Kates, Mandes MD486-487	483	Oral Surgeon
Kathuria, Sajeev MD481	Germaine, Veronique OD OPTO-	Allaeb, Yaakov DDS519
Kern, Sonia MD487	METRIST483	Bodey, Janet DDS501, 519
Koreen, Irina MD487	Goel-Lyder, Neerja OD OPTO-	Brecher, Eliezer DMD502,
Koreen, Larry MD487	METRIST	519
Ma, Ding MD481	Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMET-	Han, Daniel DDS502, 519
Mammo, Rebecca MD487	RIST489	Hirsch, Bradley DMD502, 520
Matta, Ayman MD487	Groo, Elaina OD OPTOMETRIST	Honrado, Maria DMD502,
Mignone, Paul MD488		520
Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD481	Hall, Michelle OD OPTOMETRIST	Lee, Mimi DDS502, 520
Modi, Satish MD481 Modi, Yasha MD481	483	Levin, Charles DDS502, 520
Moscato, Vincent MD488	Igbal, Saria OD OPTOMETRIST	Miller, Patricia DDS520
Myers, Kevin MD488	• •	Oh, Eric DDS502, 520, 525
Myung, Yoon MD488	483 Jarett, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST	Petti, David DDS502
Nichols, John MD481	,	Quintana, Yandresco DDS502 Rosenstock, Jared DMD502,
Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD		
482	Kelson, Jenna OD OPTOMETRIST	520 Sylo Brian DDS 502 520
Pomykala, Matthew DO482		Sybo, Brian DDS502, 520 Titelman, Aron DDS502, 520
Rosenbaum, Pearl MD482	Lewy, Brian OD OPTOMETRIST	Wilson, Austin DMD502
Sauer, Hugh MD488	484	•
Sayegh, Michael MD488	Mantel, Autumn OD OPTOMET-	Oral Surgery  Rodov, Janot DDS 205
Schear, Matthew DO482	RIST	Bodey, Janet DDS295
Schlesinger, Max MD482	Marvel, Lindsey OD OPTOMET-	Orthodonture
	RIST484	Adler, Chaim DDS520

	II. M.H H DO 207	
English - cont.	Itingen, Mikhail DO297 Kelmanovich, Daniel MD162	Otolaryngology
Orthodonture - cont.	Konigsberg, Matthew MD	Berzofsky, Craig MD300
Brennan, Allyson DDS520	162, 297	Borress, Ryan MD167
Brinkerhoff, William DDS502	Kraushaar, Barry MD297	Cohen, Jason MD167 Damiano, Angela MD167, 300
Cohen, Yonatan DMD520	Kusior, Lawrence MD162,	De Serres, Lianne MD167,
Deans, Jodi DDS502, 525	298	300-301
Hertan, Evan DDS520	Langhans, Mark MD388	
Li, Lok DMD526	Lebitsch, Stephen NP162, 298	Demaio, Richard MD301 Frants, Anna MD167-168,
Mansour, Ahmed DDS503	Lementowski, Peter MD163	301
Pai, Satishchandra DDS520,	Leong, Jennifer MD163	Garber, David MD168
526	Leu, David MD298	Haldeman, Ashleigh MD168
Patel, Manish DDS520	Lombardo, Frank MD163,	Hemmerdinger, Steven MD
Patel, Nimesh DMD521, 526	298	168
Schames, Scott DDS521	Magill, Richard MD163	Jamal, Habibullah MD168,
Weisberg, Michael DDS521	Mangion, Jeremy MD163	301
Weston, Garrett DDS521	Martin, Eric MD298	Kamat, Ameet MD301
Orthopaedic Surgery	Medici, Mark MD298	Kortbus, Michael MD168
Abushahin, Imad MD295	Moyer, Michelle MD163-164,	Koyfman, Sergey DO301
Aierstok, Mark MD159, 295	298	Lando, Tali MD168, 301
Anderson, Forrest MD160	Olsen, Brittany MD298	Lopez-Albaitero, Andres MD
Barrick, William MD160, 295	Patel, Harshadkumar MD164,	
Belkin, Nicole MD388	298	Mamikoglu, Bulent MD
Berezin, Marc MD295	Perkins, Richard MD164	
Bhadra, Arup MD295	Powers, Brian MD298	Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD169,
Bier, Adam MD160 Boateng, Henry MD295	Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO	301
Brief, Paul MD295	164, 299	Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD
Brown, Landon MD160	Renaldo, Nicholas MD164,	169, 301
Carey, Paul MD160	299	Merer, David MD
Choi, Lisa MD160	Renzoni, Steven MD299	Munzer, Eric DO301
Colman, William MD160-161	Ristic, Sasha MD165 Rogell, Matthew MD165,	Newland-Pagan, Yvonne MD
Conde, Daphne NP295	_	302
Cooper, Anna MD161, 296	299, 388	Payman, Rami MD169
Cristofaro, Robert MD296	Rosenstein, Dalia NP165, 299 Rutter, Michael MD165, 299	Petcu, Louis MD302
Daniels, Christopher MD296	Samocha, Yigal MD165	Rasamny, Jk MD302
Davis, William MD296	Schweppe, Michael MD166	Rodriguez, Hector MD169
Delbello, Damon MD161 Delsavio, Gina MD296	Seigel, Harvey MD299	Rotsides, Janine MD169
Dow, Matthew MD161, 296	Semble, Richard MD299	Suderio-Tirone, Elaine NP302 Very, Mark MD169
Episalla, Charles MD296	Shaner, Adam MD166	Ward, Robert MD169-170
Fond, Jason MD296	Shuren, Neal MD299	Yao, Mike MD170, 302
Gaines, Evan MD296	Simon, Jordan MD299	Pain Management
Gotesman, Alan MD296	Somberg, Andrew MD300	Arbusto, Joanne NP170
Grandolfo, Katrina NP297	Stewart, Andrew MD166, 300	Damacharla, Ramesh MD302
Gray, Frederick MD161, 297,	Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD166	Delavalle, Cynthia NP170,
388	Tigges, Russell MD166-167,	302
Gupta, Hari DO297	300 Tara Jasa MD	Edwards, Kenessa MD302
Haldeman, Ashleigh MD161	Toro, Jose MD300 Trupia, Evan MD388	Hosain, Śyed MD302
Hansraj, Kenneth MD161	Walsh, Jean NP167, 300	Huang, Yili DO388
Hoisington, Samuel MD	Wellman, David MD167	Jindal, Surinder MD410
	Wiener, Bradley MD300	Looney, Alice NP302-303
Hyman, Barry MD297 Ilan, Doron MD297	,	Murthy, Raj MD170
		Penalosa, Kazell NP303

English - cont.	Debiase, Joseph DDS503, 526	Robinson, Michael MD356
English cont.	Farooq, Shazim DDS521	Rosenberg, Samuel DO356
Pain Management - cont.	Gold, Tamar DMD521	Sanz, Enrique MD356
Robinson, Michael MD303	Harris, Julie DMD521	Scott, Charles MD399
Sanz, Enrique MD303	Hovsky, Julia DDS521	Senol, Selcen MD356
Sharma, Niraj MD170	Kang, Hyun Woo DDS503	Spagnola, Louis NP216
Spagnola, Louis NP170	Marie, Glenn DDS521	Stallings, Shannon MD216
Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD	Mathew, Shylon DDS526	Stumph, Jordan MD216
170	Mensah, Josephine DMD521	Weinstein, Steven MD356
Weinstein, Steven MD303	Noskow, Mayer DDS503	Zelefsky, David MD356
Palliative Care	Park, Min DDS503, 526	Zheng, Peter MD216
Chandra, Ruchira MD170	Peters, Scott DMD521-522	Zheng, Yinggang MD356
Joseph, Kirti MD303	Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS522	Physical Therapist
Pathology	Saintil, Melissa DDS503, 526	Acierno, Nicole DPT173, 305
Abbi, Rakesh MD303	Sung, Jin DMD503, 522	Akl, Raouf BS305
Agarwal, Anupma MD170	Periodontist	Alacar, Danilo DPT305
Alasio, Teresa MD303	Balaster, Sarah DMD503, 526	Alley, Roland DPT305
Anderson, Lori DO170, 303	Kass, Gregory DDS522	Alvarez, Jeffrey BS173, 305,
August, Deborah MD170	Shah, Serena DDS503, 526	388-389
Borys, Dariusz MD171	Personalized Recovery Oriented	Alvear, Krystine DPT389
Borys, Ewa MD171	Services (Pros)	And Nursing At River Valley,
Broughel-Baer, Darcy DO	Access: Supports For Living Inc	River Valley Operati173
	402, 426	Anders, Maureen DPT306
Cenaj, Odise MD171	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Antin, Brittany DPT389
Cruser, Daniel MD171		Astruc, Elzabeth DPT173
Csury, Laszlo MD171, 388	tion Aligana Kathy MD	Atkins, Ryan DPT174
Eisen, David MD304	Aligene, Kathy MD214 Bodack, Mark MD214	Aucoin, Jennifer MS389
Fix, Daniel MD388	Campbell, Amber NP355	Auerbach, Meredith DPT174
Hakim, Muhammad MD171	Cardenas, Gladys MD214	Babu, Subin BS306
Han, Liying MD171	Carrano, Inocencia MD355	Bacayo, Nina BS389
Hoon, Vandana MD172	Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD	Banse, Kristin BS306
Hooper, Stephen MD172		Barga, Adam DPT306
Ilario, Marius MD172, 304	Delavalle, Cynthia NP215,	Barnhart, Bryant DPT174
Mcknight, Ryan MD388	355	Barnum, Laurie MS174
Nassar, Amro MD172	Dentico, Richard MD215, 355	Barrie, Tara BS
Newman, Schuyler MD172	Dunkelman, Neal MD355	Batista, Katherine DPT306 Bayer, Michael DPT306
Nicolaou, Nicos MD172	Gombas, George MD355	Beatty, Vincent MS306, 389
Pathan, Nusrat MD172, 388	Hinke, Christine MD355	Beckford, Debbie BS389
Quinn, David MD172, 388	Infantino, Anthony MD215	Bender, John BS306
Rubin, David MD304	Joseph, Stephanie MD355	Benton, Brad DPT174
Sassoon, Jodi MD388	Kakkanatt, Ashley MD215	Benzenberg, Julie DPT
Schwartz, Richard MD173,	Kaye, Joshua MD215	
304	Lampel, Claudia MD215, 399	Bernstein, Tehilla DPT307
Stockl, Thomas MD304	Malik, Adeel DO356	Bertolozzi, Melissa MS
Szeto, Oliver MD304	Movsas, Sheryl DO215	
Takeda, Kotaro MD173	Murthy, Raj MD173	Bhalara, Hetal DPT175, 307,
Tomac Pavosevic, Helena MD	Nelson, Dina MD399	
173	Park, Hoon MD215, 356	389
Vasovic, Ljiljana MD173	Pathrose, Bindu DO356	Bloch, Susan MS307
Vischio, Anna MD388	Pekis, Ramazan MD215	Boc, Paula BA175, 307, 389
Wang, Yu MD305	Reddy, Ravichandra MD	Bon Secours Community
Yao, Jorge MD305		Hospital307
Pedodontist	Rekhala, Vishal DO216, 356	Bonet, Kelly MS389
Brein, Daniel DMD526		Bora, Manoj MS175

	Everett Cary DDT 170	Johnson Amy DDT 214
English - cont.	Everett, Gary DPT179, 310-311	Johnson, Amy DPT314 Joseph, Anila MS391
Physical Therapist - cont.	Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Kass, Alexandra BS182
Bowden, Les DPT175	311	Katzburg, Michael BS314
Brady, Courtney DPT307	Fain, Samuel BS179	Kellan, Victoria MS314
Breese, James DPT175	Ferrara, Abigail BS179, 311,	Kelly, Bryan MS
Brissette, Steven BS389	390	Kelly, Jennifer MS182, 391
Cabrillas, Alvin DPT175	Ferrari, Tammy DPT311	Kennedy, Christopher MS182, 391
Cahoon, Caleigh BS175, 307, 389	Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT	Kessler, Jennifer DPT182, 314
Camacho, Isabella DPT307	179, 390	Kim, Sooheui MS183, 314,
Canale, Alice BS389	Fishman, Daniel DPT311 Fitzpatrick, Caroline MS390	391
Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT	Frank, Catlynn DPT179	Kirkpatrick, Nicholas DPT391
307	Fritzsch, Lauren DPT180, 311,	Koennecke, Matthew DPT315
Carmody, Josephine BS	390	Kohout, Erin DPT391
	Gales, Sibyl BS311	Kokoros, Pamela MS315, 391-392
Carrington, Shanice BA	Gao, Xiaoming BS311	Lackowitz, Jennifer BS315
	Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD	Lagunda, Joel DPT183
Carton, Ryan DPT176 Casimiro, Joy DPT176,	311, 390   Geier, Ashlee DPT180, 311	Lawney, Gina DPT315
307-308	Giordano, Lisa BS	Lenihan, Deborah BS183
Cepeda, Johanna DPT176	Giron, Jorge BS390	Leonard, Catherine DPT183
Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308	Glassey, Collin DPT180, 312	Lerma, Georgina BS183 Listas, Nicole BS183, 315, 392
Checo, Harley BS308, 390	Goldsmith, Renuka BS180,	Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA
Chertian Fligure MS 176 208	312, 391	Will315
Chettiar, Eliseus MS176, 308 Chudkosky, Lora MS176-177	Golis, Jacek BS391 Gordon, Debra BS312	Lobo, Andrea DPT183, 315
Claire, Keith MS173	Greenstein, Faigie DPT180,	Lopez, John BS315
Clough, Patrick BS177	312-313, 391	Lucas, Susan DPT315-316
Cole, Andreana BS390	Greenstein, Mordicai BS313	Lundy, Nicole DPT183, 316 Lungin, Margarita BS392
Conway, Lizbeth BA390	Griffin, Colby BS180	Luther, Jason BS183-184
Corkum, Kayla DPT308 Costales, Arnold BS390	Gronski, Kimberly BS391	Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS
Costantino, Dominic DPT308	Grubler, Ashley BS180 Gualtieri, James DPT180-181,	184
Costello, Theresa BS177,	313	Mahesh, Akshaya BS184, 392
308-309	Health Quest Home Care, Inc	Manali, Jessica DPT184, 316
Curtin, Maureen BS390	181	Manek, Tanvi BA316, 392 Mann, Samantha DPT184,
Dammer, Kate MA177	Helleckson, Matthew BS313,	392
Davey, Barbara BA178  Defresh, Renee BA178	391	Maracich, Rebecca MS392
Delacruz, Patrick BS390	Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS181,	Maraziti, Carena MS185
Delamonico, Carly BS390	313	Marks, Alison BA392
Delgado, Shayna DPT178, 309	Hernandez, Neselle DPT181,	Marro, Lynn BS316
Demilio, Donna DPT178, 309	313	Marshall, Demerise DPT316 Martins, Stephanie BS316
Dickinson, Emily BS390 Distefano, Mary Ann BS178	Hilts, Christian DPT181 Hodas, Anna DPT313-314	Marto, Brian BS310
Dombrowski, Michael DPT	Huber, Jessie DPT313	Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS317
179, 309-310	Hung, Linda BS181	Mazzarisi, Steven DPT185
Domingo, Rodellee DPT310	Hurst, Brittany MS181	Mccarthy, Audrey DPT317,
Dowden, Gina BS310	Hylka, Benjamin BS391	392
Eichner, Robert MS390	larocci, Joseph BS391 llagan, Irene Pauline DPT391	Mccarthy, Karen DPT185, 317 Mcdonald, Mark DPT185, 317
Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Emmert, Samantha DPT310	Jarnich, Allison DPT182, 314,	Mcguire, Christina BS317
Escano, Cheryl DPT310	391	Mckenna, Jon MS185
2550110, 61161 91 51 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1		•

	Pawlowski, Kimberly MS320	Squire, Craig DPT191
English - cont.	Power, Michael-Louis MS393	St. Anthony Community Hospital
Physical Therapist - cont.	Prabhu, Sandeep BS393	323
Mckrnan, Connor BS185, 317,	Praino, Kimberly BA188	Staback, Matthew BS323
392	Price, Melissa DPT320	Staffiero, Amanda DPT191,
Meier, Fritz BS317	Putnam Ridge	323
Meier, Gretchen BS317	Quatrini, Teresa MS188, 320 Quinn, John DPT188	Stafford, Kevin MS323
Mercy Community Hospital @	Rankey, Christina BS188	Steeves, Caitlin DPT323
Hammond317	Rankin, Sheana MS393	Stevens, Laura MS323
Meyers, Kimberly BS392	Rattigan, Melward BS393	Stollmer, Victoria MA191-192 Straley, Alexandra DPT192
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Regalado, Angel Rose BS188,	Sullivan, Kailee DPT323
Westchester Medical Center	321, 393	Tabor, Nathan DPT192, 394
	Reilly, Stephanie DPT393	Taft, Kyle DPT192
Mikesh, Matthew BS392 Milanese, Gretchen DPT318	Renaissance Health Care Group	Teague, Judith BS394
Milena, Andrew BS186, 392	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Thayil, Sheetal BS394
Miller, Rebecca DPT186	Nursing Care Cent188	The Baptist Home At Brook-
Milliam, Rommel BS318	Rendano, Jeffrey DPT188,	meade192
Mirra, Thomas DPT318	321	Thomas, Christopher BS192
Mohr, David BS186, 318	Reyes, Jose BS	Thomas, Gincy MS323 Tunney, Karen MS323
Montano, Jennifer BS392	Reynoso, Augusto BS189 Rhinebeck Health Center189	Tyrrell, Cynthia MS394
Moriarty, Nancy DPT186	Rifino, Joseph BS189	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And
Nair, Jayakumar DPT318 Neiditz, Nancy BS318	Robles, Eleanore BS321	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc
Neufeld, Alex DPT392	Roger, John BA189	DBA Hudson Vall394
Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Romanello, Zachary BS321,	Umbrino, Frank BS192, 394
Sapphire Nursing At Meadow	393	Urvater, Tracy DPT192-193,
Hill318	Rosado, Alexander DPT321	324
Nicosia, Lesley DPT186, 318	Rude, Kenneth BS 189-190	Vannikova, Galina BS324
Noonan, Nicole DPT186, 319	Runge, Margaret BS190 Rynda, Dallas BA190	Varghese, Anisha MS324
Northern Dutchess Hospital	Sanborn, Emily DPT190	Vassar Brothers Hospital193 Vonegypt, Megan BS193,
	Santilli, Regina DPT190	324, 395
Nugent, Michael MS392 Nytko, Conrad DPT186-187,	Sarnicki, Jennifer DPT321	Wadsworth, Garrett DPT193
319	Schafer, Daniel BS190	Weinstein, Neil BS324
Ofarrell, John BS392	Schneider, Lori DPT190,	Wellness Home Care Ltd324
Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT187,	321-322	Weslowski, Bryan MA324
319	Schunk, Jerret DPT190-191, 393	Whitman, Katherine DPT193
Oliveros, Caitlin Mari BS392	Seaboldt, Kevin MS322,	Wolf, Eric BS193, 324, 395 Wollins, Kylee MS324
Orange County Cerebral Palsy	393-394	Yang, Chung-Yu BS395
Associates D/B/A Inspire319	Seol, Yu-Na MS322, 394	Yertle Operations LLC DBA
Overton, Andrew DPT	Shah, Deepsha DPT322	Fishkill Home Care193
	Shah, Shailee BS191, 322,	Zamparo Friedrich, Sandra BS
Palconet, Gina DPT320 Panetta, Claudia DPT187, 320	394	395
Paragas, Elibeth MS187	Shah, Shikha MS322, 394	Zeiss, Russell BS395
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC	Shann Dorian DRT322	Zoda, Katherine BS324
320	Shann, Dorian DPT322 Shultis, Ian BS191	Plastic Surgery
Patane, Patricia BS187, 393	Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS322,	Frants, Anna MD532 Fugo, Jonathan DO532
Patel, Abhisha BS393	394	Gabey, Marthe MD532
Patel, Anvi BS	Singhal, Anita BS394	Hagerty, Thomas MD532
Patel, Purviben BS187-188,	Smith, Laura DPT322-323	Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537
320, 393	Spiegler, Adelai BS191	

	Ocofely Douglas DDM 250	Alchalahi Munthor MD
English - cont.	Osofsky, Douglas DPM359 Parajon, Robert DPM219	Alshalabi, Munther MD
Plactic Surgery - cont	Quinn, Kerry DPM359	
Plastic Surgery - cont.	Raskin, Joshua DPM359	Asiedu, Mary NP411, 434
Koch, Robert Michael MD537 Linetskaya, Diana MD537	Reade, Brian DPM219, 359	Ayub, Shahana MD454
Paulin, Ethan MD532, 537	Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM359	Baez, Susan NP411
Perakis, Helen MD532, 537	Rudowsky, Asher DPM359	Baharani, Reena MD411, 472
Ritter, Edmond MD533, 537	Schulman, Andrea DPM359	Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD411,
Rubinstein, Joshua MD533	Schwerdt, John DPM360	472
Zellner, Elizabeth MD533,	Shaffer, Bruce DPM399-400	Barron, Elyssa MD472
538	Shanin, Richard DPM360	Bartell, Abraham MD412
Podiatrist	Shapiro, Andrew DPM360	Bello, Elba MD472
Antonetz, Theodore DPM356	Siegel, Audra DPM219	Berretta, Amy NP454
Ashfaq, Amna DPM216, 399	Sims, Erik DPM219	Bliss, Michael DO454
Atlas, Gregg DPM356-357	Singh, Gaurav DPM219	Campbell, Andrene MD472
Atlas, Paul DPM357	Sitek, Sarah DPM219	Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP
Berkovic, Mark DPM357	Stewart, Todd DPM360	455
Bojsiuk, Stefan DPM357	Summers, Florence DPM	Chan, Serena NP455
Bortniker, Keith DPM357		Chu, Sin MD472
Chae, Susan DPM357	Sussper, Justin DDM	Cohen, Hershenta MD412,
Chhabra, Simran DPM357	Sussner, Justin DPM360 Toback, Tracey DPM360	472
Condro, Nancy DPM357	Tumen, Douglas DPM220,	Cotto, Sylvia NP455
Connolly, Fiona DPM216	360	Dambrosio, Maryellen NP472
Cornell, Steven DPM216	Valencia, Sharon DPM360	Deaton, Rodney MD412,
Cruz, Madeline DPM216-217	Vysotskyy, Taras DPM220	472-473
De Lorenzo, James DPM217	Wilantewicz, Andrew DPM	Deen, Raafay DO412
Del Rosso, Michael DPM357	220	Depoo, Deowchand MD412
Demarco, Bethany DPM217 Dubal, Nidhee DPM217	Williams, Elaine DPM360	Dickstein, Steven MD412
Farha, Kamal DPM217	Wolff, Charles DPM360	Didario, Marie DO412, 473
Fishman, Timothy DPM357	Zboinski, John DPM220	Dudas, Melissa DO412, 473
Frankel, Richard DPM217	Prosthodontist	Duvvi, Vikram MD473 Dyckman, Jonathan NP413
Fuchs, David DPM358	Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS503	Farooqi, Muhammad MD455
Gabryszewski, Joseph DPM	Psychiatry & Neurology	Fisher, Naomi NP473
217	Afful, Charles MD	Fogel, Adam DO413, 473
Gomez, Ronald DPM217, 358	Allison, Kristin MD461	Foote, Rochelle NP413, 455
Goris, Énid DPM217	Bunt, Gregory MD475	Freiman, Christina NP413
Grippo, Patrick DPM217-218,	Haberman, Maurice MD475	Fulton, Billi-Jo NP455
399	Klein, Nadav MD419	Gandra, Babuji MD413, 473
Huchital, Michael DPM358	Kumar, Keerthana MD	Garofalo, Matthew MD413
Jabbour, Dany DPM218	419-420	Gauvin, Jean MD413
Jacowitz, Lawrence DPM218	Malik, Sarah NP461	Gellman, David MD413
Kamenshikov, Alex DPM358	Shah, Romi MD462	Gill, Bhupinder MD455
Kaplan, Eric DPM358	Soudan, Majd MD420, 475	Gold, Julie NP413
Keller, Michael DPM218, 358	Yang, Jingduan MD462	Goring-Britton, Faith NP413
Kim, David DPM218, 358-359	Psychiatry	Gupiteo, Krizia DO413 Hamilton, Robert NP455
Kyrou, Christos DPM218, 359,	Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Harding, Katherine MD473
399	410	Heh, Chen-Wen MD193, 413,
Longo, Daniel DPM218	Afful, Charles MD453	473
Luong, Kenny DPM359	Ahmad, Moeed MD410-411	Hoben, Jennifer NP414, 455
Mand, Alex DPM359 Mina, George DPM359	Akerele, Evaristo MD453	Hobson, Fran NP414, 473
Moskowitz, Steven DPM218	Akhtar, Naheed MD411	Iloh, Nkiruka MD
Negron, Nelson DPM219	Al-Tariq, Quazi MD453	James, Tanya NP414
region, recison of with213		, ,

English - cont.	Schefflan, Ruth NP417	Glatt, Kenneth PHD420
	Schuchman, Mark MD417	Glukhovsky, Lisa PHD476
Psychiatry - cont.	Shah, Parthy MD460	Goff, Janet PSYD421
Jarmon, Eric DO456	Shah, Romi MD460	Goldstein, Stanley PHD462
Jhaveri, Mukesh MD456	Shah, Shaneel MD460	Gorovoy, Shahla PHD462
Kasamba, Joseph NP456	Sheth, Snehal MD417	Griffin, Patricia PHD462
Khalil, Hani NP414	Siebold, Judi NP417, 460	Griffiths, Raina PSYD462
Khan, Tabassum MD414	Sikora, Inkeong NP417, 461,	Gutheit, Karen PHD462
Kipping, Travis MD414	474	Hansen, David PHD421
Krim, Sarah NP473	Silva, Timothy NP474	Hill, Jacqueline PHD421
Kron, Martin MD456	Silverio, Amanda MD474	Intriligator, Roxann PHD476
Kunz, Richard NP456	Singh, Balveen DO461	Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD
Lala, Catherine NP414	Singh, Sukhminder MD	
Lang, Mimerose NP456		Koeber, Nancy PSYD421
Lee, Sol MD414-415, 473	Smith, Richard DO418, 474	Kohn, Samantha PHD463
Lefay, Sydney DO415, 474	Speicher, Julia MD418	Laine-Formisano, Jennica PSYD
Louis, Emmanise NP456	Stancov, Diana MD418, 474	421
Maginley, Sylvan MD456	Swanson, Nadia NP418, 474	Lamothe, John PHD421
Mahato, Bisundev MD456	Sylvester, Jessica MD475	Lapidus, Shirley PHD421
Markarian, Marylinn MD415	Tallman, Jason NP418, 475	Larson, Stephen PSYD463
Mathew, Jerry MD474	Timm, Jessica NP419	Lee, David PHD421, 463
Mcdermott, Frank NP	Towey, Eldene MD419	Leibovitch, Howard PHD463
	Varda, Melissa NP419	Leonardi, Dana PHD476
Mcgregor, Victor NP415, 474	Vayalumkal, Steven MD461	Lewis, Diane PHD421
Mckenzie, Hugh NP457	Vella, Rosemary NP419	Lieberman, Zachariah PSYD
Mclane, Jennifer NP458	Vengrin, Jana NP419	463
Mekontchou, Fabius NP458	Verma, Deepali MD419	Lord, Joel PHD422
Meshulam, Ryan MD458	Vivino, Geneva NP475	Luttinger, Hilary PSYD422
Mikula, Nicole NP458-459	Walsh, Elizabeth NP461	Mauro, Cristina PHD422, 463
Mitchell, John MD415	Weidel, James NP461	Montalto, Maryjane PSYD422
Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP	Whitlock, Charles NP419	Mundra, Ajit PSYD422
459	Wiediger, Carol NP419	Nussbaum, Robert PHD463
Munoz, Maura MD415	Wilson, Shaniqua NP461	Ogulnick, Martin PHD463
Nanda, Nandita MD474	Wong, Christina NP461	Petzolt, Nicole PSYD422-423
Noble, Sheldon MD459	Yermak, Yelena MD419, 475	Rafferty, Eileen PSYD463
Ocasio-Hampton, Jeannie NP	Zach, Jonathan MD475	Rembert, Cecilia PSYD476
415	Psychology	Rosan, Peter MA423
Ojo, Kafilat MD459	Ashburn Jr, John PHD420	Rosenthal, Salina PSYD423
Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD415	Barker, Gregory PHD420	Rubin, Jeffrey PHD463
Oreilly, James DO415	Barkstrom, Scott PHD420	Rubin, Joanne PHD476
Paporto, Laurel NP416	Benisz, Mark PSYD462	Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD423
Pellerin, Donna MD416, 474	Berner, Michelle PHD475	Schweitzer, Frances PHD423
Perkins, Susan NP416	Berner, Stuart PHD475	Shoop, Christine PHD463
Rahmani, Rumana MD459	Butters, Jonathan PSYD475	Skamai, Anne PHD423
Rathore, Varinder MD416,	Cabasso, Arnold PHD462	Smoller, Andreas PSYD423
459	Certilman, Carolyn PSYD475	Tankersley, Sherry PHD424
Regan, John NP416	Corcoran, Erin PSYD462	Turner, Susan PHD
Reiss, Wendy NP416	Eggleston, Jeremy PHD420,	Vayas, Maria PSYD476
Risdell, Hart MD459	475	Warner, Matthew PHD424
Rivas, Osiris MD416	Einhorn, Kenneth PHD476	Wells, Michael PHD476
Rochman, Todd MD460	Elbel, Jacqueline PHD420	Wilkie, Janet PHD464
Rodriquez, Jose NP416-417,	Field, Ronald PHD420, 476	Wong, Christina PHD424
474	Fischer, Bente PSYD420	Pulmonary Diseases
Rossi, David NP460	Georgoulias, Sofia PSYD462	Agarwal, Arun MD193, 395

	0	5   100
English - cont.	Stickel, Nicholas MD196 Suseelan, Hary MD196	Farhangi, Edward MD199, 396
Pulmonary Diseases - cont.	Walker, Richard MD327	Fenzl, Mark MD199, 332-333,
Amchentsev, Alexey MD324	-	
Belinskaya, Ilona MD325	Radiology Abadir Adol MD 106 227	396 Fisher Lies MD
	Abadir, Adel MD196, 327	Fisher, Lisa MD200
Bezdicek, Petr MD325 Bhola, Anita MD325	Abdalla, Adel MD328 Ahmad, Imtiaz MD328	Foral, Jonathan MD333
Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD	Ahn, Sungkee MD328	Fox, Jana MD333
1	Aill, Sulighee MD196, 328,	Friedland, Richard MD200,
	395	396
Chaudhry, Riaz MD325		Garg, Madhur MD333
Choudry, Shazia MD194	Amatulle, Philip MD196-197	Garrigan, Diane DO200, 333
Coulo Karvi MD	Amirhamzeh, Daniel MD328 Anghelescu, Dan MD197	Gendron, Bruce MD200-201,
Coyle, Karyi MD194 Daggan, Audrey MD194	Antonio, Joseph MD197, 395	396
Das, Akhaya MD194	Asmat, Parvez MD328	Gibbs, Kirwin MD201, 333,
Deleon, Deogenes MD325	Benanti, Michael DO328	396
Erdreich, Brett MD194	Beyda, Daniel MD197, 328,	Golding, Corey MD333
Ferguson, John MD325	395	Gonzales, Emelito MD334
Fletcher, Douglas MD325	Beyda, Victoria MD197, 328,	Goodman, Brian MD334
Fruchter, Alexander MD325	395	Greco, Michele MD201, 334,
Gaer, Sasha NP194	Bodner, William MD329	396
Gomez, Dorian MD325	Boltin, Harry MD329	Greenspan, Stacy DO334
Gorga, Joseph MD326	Bonthu, Srinivas MD198	Grossman, Gary MD201
Harris, Kassem MD194	Boutselis, Maximina MD329	Grubin, Jeremy MD334
Hasselmark, Fairouz MD194	Bromley, Michael MD198,	Ha, Conellia MD334-335 Haimes, Alison MD335
Jalaj, Jai MD194	395	Halperin, Edward MD201
Johnson, Robert MD326	Caldemeyer, Karen MD329	Hayes, Benjamin NP335
Kallmeyer, Mary NP326	Campbell, Bruce MD329	Haymes, Allyson MD335
Kaplan, Ian DO194	Canale, Romilda NP198	Henry, Charles MD335
Khan, Zubair MD195	Chang, John MD329	Hentel, Benjamin MD
Kodali, Lavanya MD326	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD	201-202, 396
Leigh, Yasmin DO326		Herman, Mira MD202, 396
Ligenza, Cynthia MD395 Linga, Karthika MD326	Cole, Helene MD329	Hertford, Douglas MD335
Maggio-Silverman, Cynthia NP	Cooney, Michael MD330	Herzog, Gary DO
	Coplowitz, Shana MD330	Hicks, Brandi MD335
195 Matela, Ajsza MD195	Coronel, Esther MD330	Hodges, Jason MD335
Mclaughlin, Matthew DO326	Cotroneo, Vincent MD330	Horwitz, Karen MD336
Menon, Maya NP195	Cromwell, Brian MD330	Hurwitz, Mark MD202
Merrill, Richard DO195	Crystal, Jonathan MD199,	Hyder, Jalal DO202, 396
Mokha, Janpreet MD326	396	Jacob, Jubin MD336
Murali, Sagari NP326	Daly, Stephen MD330	Jaswani, Vijay MD336
Murtuza, Magbool MD195	Davae, Ketan MD330	Kabarriti, Rafi MD336
Overton, Deserene NP326	Denis, Reginald MD330	Kainzbauer, William MD336
Panchabhai, Tanmay MD195	Dier, Gary MD	Kakkanatt, Anand MD336 Kalnicki, Shalom MD336
Parikh, Nirmal MD195	Donikyan, Chris DO331 Drake, Macarthur MD331	Kamesan, Janani MD336-337
Park, Maryann MD326	Dutka, Michael MD331	Katz, Barry MD337
Profeta, George MD327	Eanelli, Thomas MD331-332	Katz, Leah MD202
Reed, Thomas MD327	Eisman, Daniel MD331-332	Kavic, Thomas MD337
Ritter, Steven MD195	Elsass, Kelcey MD332	Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396
Rosen, Mitchell MD395	Ernst, Karen MD332	Kerns, Scott MD337
Sarkar, Abhishek MD195	Esmaeili, Azadeh MD332	Kim, Jennifer MD337
Schaffer, Alan MD327 Sheldon, Kimberly NP327	Eurman, Daniel MD199	Kim, Samuel MD203, 337,
Sherman, Ester MD196		396
Silerinan, Ester MD190		

English - cont.	Ziegler, Tzvi MS353	Canale, Romilda NP220
	Sports Medicine	Carnes, Kevin MD214
Social Worker	Belasco, Nicholas DO353	Chazkel, Richard MD220
Evercare Choice, Inc DBA	Pandya, Shachi MD212	Choudhury, Muhammad MD
Evercare Life, Evercare Choice,	Schleier, Alan DO212	220
Inc527, 534	Syrop, Isaac MD398	Drangsholt, Siri MD220
Speech-Language Pathologist	Ziermann, Karl DO212	Durant, Janine NP220
And Nursing At River Valley,	Surgery	Elyaguov, Jason MD221
River Valley Operati212	Rajan, Swaminathan MD212	Eshghi, Abdolmajid MD221
Erps, Yechiel MS352	Thoracic Surgery	Evans, Richard MD360
Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Aharon, Alon MD213,	Fullerton, Sean MD221
352	398-399	Galarneau, Gerard MD361
Field, Feigl BS352	Axelrod, Howard MD213	Germano, Rachel NP221 Goldfischer, Evan MD221
Halberstam, Faiga MS352	Badami, Chirag MD353	Greenfield, Saul MD361
Health Quest Home Care, Inc	Bennett, Joanne NP353	Growney, Joanne NP221
212	Brizzio, Mariano MD354	Hoffman, Michael MD361
Hudson River Health Care Inc	Chin, Cynthia MD354	Kahn, Scott MD221-222
D/B/A Sun River Health212,	Derose, Joseph MD354	Katz, Daniel MD221
	Essa, Yasin MD213, 354	Kocher, Neil MD222
352	Ginsburg, Mark MD354	Krumholtz, Jason MD222
Jacobowitz, Cheskel MS352	Gorenstein, Lyall MD354	Lin, Yu-Kuan MD361
Karp, Michael MA352 Klein, Hinda BS352	Hedeshian, Mohir MD213	Lindsay-Santi, Evelyn NP222
Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA	Kwon, Sean MD354	Matthews, Gerald MD223
	Mirza, Farooq MD354	Parker, Walter MD223
Will	Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD	Phillips, John MD223
Majer, Miriam MA352 Metzger, Sima MS352-353	213	Pietrow, Paul MD223
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD354	Pomerantz, Paul MD361
	Passik, Cary MD354	Rahman, Naeem MD223-224
Westchester Medical Center	Patton, Byron MD213, 399	Rosen, Daniel MD224
212	Pendleton, Audrey MD354	Schwalb, Murray MD361
Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Pirelli, Luigi MD354	Singh, Jaspreet DO362
Sapphire Nursing At Meadow	Rios, Jessica NP213	Solliday, Michael MD224
Hill353	Saeed, Saqib MD354	Stern, Michael MD362
Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Said, Sameh MD213, 354-355	Vemulapalli, Praneeth MD
Associates D/B/A Inspire353	Shimamura, Junichi MD214 Stanifer, Bryan MD355	362
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC	Sun, Huan Huan MD214, 399	Wenske, Sven MD400
353	Weigel, Tracey MD214, 333	Zoltan, Edward MD362
Putnam Ridge398	Weiser, Todd MD355	Vascular Neurology
Renaissance Health Care Group	Zhadkevich, Michael MD214	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD
LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Transplant Surgery	214
Nursing Care Cent212	Lyons, James MD214	Estonian
Schachter, Sora SLP353	Urgent Care	
Schaefer, Noreen MS212	•	Family Practice
Schenker, Devorah SLP353	Garnet Health Urgent Care PC	Carr, Robert MD2
St. Anthony Community Hospital		Stamberg, Eric MD7
353	Middletown Medical PC58	Infectious Diseases
Stefansky, Devorah MS353	Wellnow Urgent Care P C DBA	Cluzet, Valerie MD126
The Baptist Home At Brook-	Wellnow Urgent Care58	Internal Medicine
meade212	Urology	Ali, Mirghani MD12
Wallkill Valley Health Center	Abourbih, Samuel MD360	Yousif, Abdalla MD22
353	Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-
Yertle Operations LLC DBA	MD400	cian) (Addiction Medicine)
Fishkill Home Care212	Campbell, Robert MD220	Stamberg, Eric MD136
		<u>g</u> ,

Estonian - cont.	Williams, Robert MSW	Mental Health Practitioner
		Stevens, Brett MS131
Neurology Naqvi, Syed MD142	Critical Care Medicine Internal	Waters, Sara MA383
Radiology	El Zarif, Samer MD241  Dermatology	Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)
Yen, Bryan MD210-211, 398	Parisi, Marybeth MD244	Akerele, Evaristo MD275
Faroese	Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD80,	Berlus, Nickisha MD383
Gastroenterology	244	Depoo, Deowchand MD132
Toyserkani, Farah MD110	Emergency Medicine/Critical	Joseph, Jonathan MD133 Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD
Internal Medicine	Care/Trauma Care	135, 383
Shamian, Benhoor MD1, 56	Duplessy, Nancy NP372	Singh, Balveen DO279
Filipino	Gaer, Sasha NP91 Issley, Steven MD92	Speicher, Julia MD136
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD	Neurology
Care/Trauma Care	97, 375	Cook, Marceline NP139
Estrellado, Mark Christian MD	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Dancour, Elie MD140 Naqvi, Syed MD142
372	100, 376	Vilceus, Antenor MD144
Radiology	Tobey, Richard MD101	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Gonzales, Emelito MD334	Endocrinology & Metabolism Brutsaert, Erika MD103	Charles, Meedlen MD385
Finnish	Garger, Yana MD261	Gresseau, Shirley MD287
Certified Social Worker	Family Practice	Jean, Geraldine DO149 Safajou, Chista MD151
Carlson, Sari MSW403	Berlus, Nickisha MD51	Tedjarati, Sean MD290
French	Cook, Marceline NP8 Dellosso, John MD3	Ophthalmology
	Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO28	Modi, Satish MD481
Allergy & Immunology Resnick, David MD59	Salvay, Loretta NP37	Myers, Kevin MD488 Nichols, John MD481
Cardio-Thoracic	Shah, Anjali MD29	Tedford, Michael MD489
Kaplon, Richard MD363	Gastroenterology	Zimmerman, Emily MD483
Cardiology	Bambino, Nicholas MD262 Nierenberg, Ira MD263-264	Orthopaedic Surgery
Zgheib, Mohammad MD232	Nikolla, Zana MD108	Bier, Adam MD160
Certified Social Worker	Sharma, Rupa MD265	Pain Management Murthy, Raj MD170
Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402 Berman, Frances MSW403	General Surgery	Palliative Care
Bunt, Kelly MSW403	James, Edmund NP266 Kaplon, Richard MD378	Joseph, Kirti MD303
David, Abraham MSW403	Licata, Lauren MD267	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Demadaler, Elyse MSW	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267	tion
	Sims, Sarah MD379	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Fagen, Drena MSW467	Zhadkevich, Michael MD119	Murthy, Raj MD173
Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404	<b>Gynecology</b> White, Barbara DO122	Physical Therapist Bender, John BS306
Herman, Jay MSW405	Infectious Diseases	Dowden, Gina BS310
Kline, Mary MSW405 Ocskay, Elizabeth MSW444	Chitkara, Neeta MD381	Rude, Kenneth BS 189-190
Rich, Karen MSW407	Gujadhur, Nili MD126, 381	Plastic Surgery
Savino, Perry MSW408	Internal Medicine	Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537
Shingala, Yogesh MSW408 Thompson, Carol MSW409	Bambino, Nicholas MD40 Joseph, Jonathan MD15	Linetskaya, Diana MD537
Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW	Khan, Najmi MD44	Podiatrist Jabbour, Dany DPM218
450	Purice, Gabriel MD46	Psychiatry
Verma, Kamlesh MSW409	Sawhney, Manita DO47	Akerele, Evaristo MD453
		Baez, Susan NP411

French - cont.	Zgheib, Mohammad MD350	Kutler, Charles MD133
	Thoracic Surgery	Neurological Surgery
Psychiatry - cont.	Passik, Cary MD354	Santarelli, Justin MD531
Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD472	Pirelli, Luigi MD354	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP	Zhadkevich, Michael MD214	Bock, Katja MD146-147
455 Depoo, Deowchand MD412	Georgian	Ophthalmology
Khalil, Hani NP414	Dermatology	Carniciu, Anais MD480
Khan, Tabassum MD414	Jaiani, Lasha MD79, 243	Chubak, Adam MD480 Modi, Yasha MD481
Lala, Catherine NP414	Mental Health Practitioner	Wolter, Andreas MD481
Lang, Mimerose NP456	Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan	Wong, Alice DO483
Mcgregor, Victor NP415, 474	MS274	Orthopaedic Surgery
Paporto, Laurel NP416	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Schweppe, Michael MD166
Sheth, Snehal MD417 Singh, Balveen DO461	tion	Otolaryngology
Singh, Sukhminder MD	Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD	Kortbus, Michael MD168
417-418	399	Pathology
Speicher, Julia MD418	German	Hooper, Stephen MD172
Psychology		Nicolaou, Nicos MD172
Benisz, Mark PSYD462	Cardiology	Rubin, David MD304
Lewis, Diane PHD421	Choudry, Maddipoti MD363	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Lord, Joel PHD422	Certified Social Worker	tion
Mundra, Ajit PSYD422	Ocskay, Elizabeth MSW444	Kaye, Joshua MD215
Tankersley, Sherry PHD424	Clinical Pathology	Physical Therapist
Turner, Susan PHD463	Rubin, David MD75, 241	Bender, John BS306
Pulmonary Diseases	Critical Care Medicine Internal	Psychiatry
Bezdicek, Petr MD325 Gaer, Sasha NP194	Ritter, Steven MD77	Verma, Deepali MD419
Radiology	Emergency Medicine/Critical	Pulmonary Diseases
Bodner, William MD329	Care/Trauma Care Issley, Steven MD92	Ritter, Steven MD195
Campbell, Bruce MD329	Family Practice	Radiology
Chang, John MD329	Johnson, Charles DO4	Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396 Mladkova, Nikol MD206
Coplowitz, Shana MD330	Lown, Jennifer NP10	Nicell, Donald MD341
Eanelli, Thomas MD331-332	Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO5	Schmidt, Maria MD208
Fox, Jana MD333 Garg, Madhur MD333	Gastroenterology	Rheumatology
Gonzales, Emelito MD334	Podeszwa, John MD264	Weitz, Zeev MD211
Herzog, Gary DO335	Infectious Diseases	Thoracic Surgery
Kabarriti, Rafi MD336	Madeo, Jennifer DO126	Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD
Kakkanatt, Anand MD336	Skelly, Michael MD127	213
Kalnicki, Shalom MD336	Tack, Marc DO127	Said, Sameh MD213, 354-355
Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396	Yanofsky, Andrew MD128	Urology
Klein, Jonathan MD337 Mehta, Keyur MD340	Internal Medicine	Phillips, John MD223
Melotti, Michelle MD206,	Choudry, Maddipoti MD54 Kutler, Charles MD17	Wenske, Sven MD400
340	Tack, Marc DO21	Greek
Mladkova, Nikol MD206	Yanofsky, Andrew MD22	Emergency Medicine/Critical
Nicell, Donald MD341	Interventional Cardiology	Care/Trauma Care
Nicoleau, Christine MD341	Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar	Kazos, Alexander MD93, 373
Rafal, Richard MD343-344	MD381	Family Practice
Skinner, William MD347	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Chasin, Zacharias MD2
Tang, Justin MD348 Wu, Jiajia MD210	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Internal Medicine
Yap, Johnny MD350	Johnson, Charles DO133	Koutelos, Thomas MD55
, ,		

Greek - cont.	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Internal Medicine
Pathology	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Bambino, Nicholas MD40
Nicolaou, Nicos MD172	Patel, Deepesh MD134	Joseph, Jonathan MD15 Sawhney, Manita DO47
Podiatrist	Speicher, Julia MD136	
Kyrou, Christos DPM218, 359,	Neurology	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-
399	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD282	cian) (Addiction Medicine) Berlus, Nickisha MD383
	Obstetrics And Gynecology	Joseph, Jonathan MD133
Guarani	Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385 Pradhan, Tana DO290	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Rheumatology	·	Charles, Meedlen MD385
Patel, Umesh MD211	Oncology  Modi, Varun MD294	Jean, Geraldine DO149
Gujarati	Patel, Umangi MD294	Ophthalmology
•	Orthopaedic Surgery	Gordon, Richard MD486
Cardiology   Intwala, Sunny MD64	Patel, Harshadkumar MD164,	Kern, Sonia MD487
Naqvi, Syed MD66	298	Palliative Care
Cardiovascular Disease	Psychiatry	Joseph, Kirti MD303
Doshi, Jay MD69	Baez, Susan NP411	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Nagvi, Syed MD72	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD456	tion
Pandya, Sunandan MD237	Khalil, Hani NP414	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Patel, Mehul MD73, 238	Khan, Tabassum MD414	Physical Therapist
Certified Social Worker	Mcgregor, Victor NP415	Rosado, Alexander DPT321
Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402	Paporto, Laurel NP416	Plastic Surgery
Berman, Frances MSW403	Singh, Sukhminder MD418 Speicher, Julia MD418	Linetskaya, Diana MD537
Demadaler, Elyse MSW403	Psychology	Psychiatry
Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404 Shingala, Yogesh MSW408	Lewis, Diane PHD421	Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP
Thompson, Carol MSW409	Mundra, Ajit PSYD422	455
Verma, Kamlesh MSW409	Rheumatology	Lang, Mimerose NP456
Williams, Robert MSW409	Bhavsar, Tej MD351	Hebrew
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Purohit, Shivani MD351	Allergy & Immunology
Care/Trauma Care	Haitian-Creole	Selter, Joel MD225
Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370		Applied Behavioral Analysis
Patel, Reena MD259	Certified Social Worker	Minzer, Efroim MS430
Sharma, Aman NP376	Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW	Oppman, Gabriel MS430
Family Practice	450	Ray, Esther ABA430
Dave, Hema DO24	Critical Care Medicine Surgery	Trieger, Yaakov MS431
Shah, Kishori MD7	Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO	Cardiology
General Surgery		Sokol, Sergio MD67
Parikh, Purvi MD379 Sheth, Hansraj MD379	Emergency Medicine/Critical	Cardiovascular Disease
· • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	Care/Trauma Care	Rosen, Yitzhak MD238
General Vascular Surgery Shah, Amit MD121	Benjamin, Johanne MD87 Brutus, Sargine MD88, 371	Sokol, Sergio MD240
	Duplessy, Nancy NP372	Certified Social Worker
Hematology Patel, Umangi MD270	Family Practice	Berger, Malky MSW434
Internal Medicine	Berlus, Nickisha MD51	Lustig, Esther MSW441 Winter, Howard MSW451
Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD19	Shah, Anjali MD29	Critical Care Medicine Surgery
Patel, Deepesh MD19	Gastroenterology	Novetsky, Akiva MD78
Raval, Manish MD47	Bambino, Nicholas MD262	Dermatology
Shah, Pratibha MD48	General Surgery	Wolinsky, Steven MD244-245
	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267	Diagnostic Radiology
		Khalili, Michael MD248
		,

Hebrew - cont.	Myers, Kevin MD488   Nichols, John MD481	Doshi, Jay MD69
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Orthopaedic Surgery	Jha, Sanjaya MD70
Care/Trauma Care	Bier, Adam MD160	Merla, Veeranna MD367-368
Berger, Abraham MD254	Samocha, Yigal MD165	Nahar, Tamanna MD237
Gumaer, Robin NP91	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Naqvi, Syed MD72
Schori, Érez MD100	tion	Ojha, Chandra MD72-73
Family Practice	Rosenberg, Samuel DO356	Pandya, Sunandan MD237
Gumaer, Robin NP9, 34	Zelefsky, David MD356	Patel, Mehul MD73, 238
Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO28	Physical Therapist	Sawhney, Sabrina MD238
Rusek, Jamie NP11	Greenstein, Mordicai BS313	Shah, Niravkumar MD74, 239 Shikari, Munir MD74, 239
Salvay, Loretta NP37	Psychiatry & Neurology	Sindhwani, Rajeev MD239
Gastroenterology	Haberman, Maurice MD475	Singh, Rajiv MD240
Berg, Dana MD105	Psychiatry	Tejani, Furqan MD368
Goldfischer, Alan MD263	Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Thanneer, Latha MD74
Levin, Seth MD263	410	Certified Social Worker
Podeszwa, John MD264 Siegel, Lance MD265	Psychology	Shingala, Yogesh MSW408
Internal Medicine	Lapidus, Shirley PHD421	Verma, Kamlesh MSW409
Fischer, Rivka NP43	Radiology	Critical Care Medicine Internal
Gamss, Jonathan MD43	Beyda, Victoria MD197, 328,	Gilani, Aamir MD241
Rosen, Yitzhak MD47	395	Critical Care Medicine Surgery
Schwartz, Moishe MD48	Horwitz, Karen MD336	Vargas, Maria NP78
Shamian, Benhoor MD1, 56	Koutcher, Lawrence MD203,	Diagnostic Radiology
Zucker, Albert MD50	396	Tash, Robert MD253
Mental Health Practitioner	Rafal, Richard MD343-344	Emergency Medicine/Critical
Greenwald, Benjamin MA274	Rheumatology	Care/Trauma Care
Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Weitz, Zeev MD211	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87
<b>cian) (Addiction Medicine)</b> Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Klein, Hinda BS352	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD131	Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Klein, Hinda BS352 Schenker, Devorah SLP353	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD91 Goyal, Pratima MD372 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD91 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376 Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD372 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376 Endocrinology & Metabolism
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376 Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376 Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377 Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376 Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD104 Murari, Keerti MD57 Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD376 Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD104 Murari, Keerti MD17 Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD3
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD3 Grover, Monica DO51
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD3
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD31 Grover, Monica DO51 Khaliq, Anila MD26
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD3 Grover, Monica DO51 Khaliq, Anila MD26 Naik, Chandra MD
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD3 Grover, Monica DO51 Khaliq, Anila MD26 Naik, Chandra MD26 Naik, Chandra MD
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD31 Grover, Monica DO51 Khaliq, Anila MD56 Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370 Bindra, Marushka MD87 Goyal, Pratima MD91 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Luthra, Jasminder MD257 Sharma, Aman NP376  Endocrinology & Metabolism Madhusudan, Shuchee MD104 Murari, Keerti MD377  Family Practice Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Antony, Simy NP51-52 Chandani, Suresh MD2 Chua, Justin MD51 Desa, Kenneth MD3 Grover, Monica DO51 Khaliq, Anila MD56 Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD28 Shah, Anjali MD29 Shah, Kishori MD29 Gastroenterology
cian) (Addiction Medicine) Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Weitz, Zeev MD	Ajbani, Keyur MD

	Internetional Condictors	Agarwal, Anupma MD170
Hindi - cont.	Interventional Cardiology Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Gastroenterology - cont.	MD	tion
Gaddam, Madhavi MD107	Bajaj, Rishi MD128, 272	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Hotchandani, Ravi MD107	Ojha, Chandra MD130	Murthy, Raj MD173
Patel, Dhiren MD264	Singh, Rajiv MD274	Physical Therapist
Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD109	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Bender, John BS306
Sharma, Rupa MD265	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Prabhu, Sandeep BS393
Sinha, Smrita MD109	Rahmani, Rumana MD279	Plastic Surgery
Tewari, Virendra MD110	Rathore, Varinder MD135,	Linetskaya, Diana MD537
General Surgery	279	Podiatrist
Jindal, Pawan MD113-114	Shah, Shaneel MD279	Chhabra, Simran DPM357
Kaul, Ashutosh MD378	Singh, Balveen DO279	Singh, Gaurav DPM219
Nubi, Ayodeji MD267 Sheth, Hansraj MD379	Tewari, Virendra MD136	Psychiatry & Neurology
Singh, Paramjeet MD268	Nephrology	Kumar, Keerthana MD419
General Vascular Surgery	Chugh, Savneek MD137	Shah, Romi MD462
Shah, Amit MD121	Coritsidis, George MD137	Psychiatry
Hematology	Dhupar, Shawn MD137	Ahmad, Moeed MD410-411
Patel, Umangi MD270	Dubey, Anjani MD	Ayub, Shahana MD454
Rachamalla, Radhika MD125	Kapoor, Aromma MD138	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD456
Hospice And Palliative Medicine	Neurology	Mahato, Bisundev MD456
Kaur, Sukhdeep MD536	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD282	Rahmani, Rumana MD459
Infectious Diseases	Kumar, Keerthana MD142 Naqvi, Syed MD142	Rathore, Varinder MD416,
Chowdhury, Muhammad MD	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	459
271	143	Shah, Romi MD460 Shah, Shaneel MD460
Gujadhur, Nili MD126, 381	Obstetrics And Gynecology	Singh, Balveen DO460
Internal Medicine	Agochiya, Jyotika MD145,	Pulmonary Diseases
Amin, Nadia MD53	285	Bhola, Anita MD325
Anwar, Asghar MD13	Grover, Monica DO385	Das, Akhaya MD194
Bakhru, Aruna MD13	Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385	Jalaj, Jai MD194
Bambino, Nicholas MD40	Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153	Menon, Maya NP195
Chaudhry, Maria DO41	Oncology	Radiology
Choudry, Maddipoti MD54	Kamthan, Arvind MD293	Bodner, William MD329
Chowdhury, Muhammad MD	Modi, Varun MD294	Coplowitz, Shana MD330
42 Das, Akhaya MD	Patel, Umangi MD294	Davae, Ketan MD330
Desai, Aditi MD15	Rachamalla, Radhika MD158	Eanelli, Thomas MD332
Fischer, Rivka NP43	Ophthalmology	Fox, Jana MD333 Garg, Madhur MD333
Jahan, Mumtaz MD44	Modi, Satish MD481	Kabarriti, Rafi MD336
Jalaj, Ĵai MD15	Orthopaedic Surgery	Kalnicki, Shalom MD336
Khan, Najmi MD44	Gupta, Hari DO297	Klein, Jonathan MD337
Koneru, Prabash MD45	Patel, Harshadkumar MD164,	Kommana, Harisha MD203,
Kulkarni, Subhash MD16	298	337-338
Makam, Sashi MD45 Narasimhadevara,	Pain Management	Luchs, Scott MD339
,	Murthy, Raj MD170	Mehta, Keyur MD340
Satyanarayana MD18 Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD19	Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD170	Melotti, Michelle MD206,
Parmar, Sonal MD		340
Raval, Manish MD47	Palliative Care	Patel, Prakash MD343
Sawhney, Manita DO47	Joseph, Kirti MD303	Skinner, William MD347 Tang, Justin MD348
Shah, Pratibha MD48	Pathology Abbi, Rakesh MD303	Yap, Johnny MD350

Hindi - cont.	General Surgery	Thoracic Surgery
Rheumatology	Argenziano, Michael MD265 Cerabona, Thomas MD378	Pirelli, Luigi MD354
Patel, Umesh MD211	Vinces, Fausto DO118	Japanese
Purohit, Shivani MD351	Internal Medicine	Certified Social Worker
Sleep Medicine	Basri, Raymond MD40	Barta, Adam MSW466
Chaudhry, Maria DO352	Corrado, Suzanne MD42	Pallone, Danielle MSW469 Thom, William MSW471
Urology Krumholtz, Jason MD222	Dorsa, Frank MD54 Nardi, Lorraine MD18	
<i>'</i>	Purice, Gabriel MD46	<b>Diagnostic Radiology</b> Doi, Kei MD369
Vascular Neurology Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	Rametta, Concetto MD47	Family Practice
214	Mental Health Practitioner	Shah, Anjali MD29
	Latorre, Rossella BA275	Gastroenterology
Hungarian	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Bambino, Nicholas MD262
Emergency Medicine/Critical	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	General Surgery
Care/Trauma Care	Corrado, Suzanne MD276	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267
Fuchs, Thomas MD256	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD	Internal Medicine
Internal Medicine	134	Bambino, Nicholas MD40
Berta, Gabriella NP13	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Sawhney, Manita DO47
Radiology	135, 383	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Cromwell, Brian MD330	Nephrology	tion
Reddy, Brijesh MD344	Coritsidis, George MD137	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Italian	Neurology	Plastic Surgery
Cardio-Thoracic	Danisi, Fabio MD140	Linetskaya, Diana MD537
Argenziano, Michael MD227	Obstetrics And Gynecology	Radiology
Cardiology	Mayo, David MD289 Zolnik, Lawrence MD153	Rafal, Richard MD343-344
Gass, Alan MD63, 228, 363		Kannada
Cardiovascular Disease	Occupational Therapist Cicoria, Maria MS386	Diagnostic Radiology
Dorsa, Frank MD366	Oncology	Tash, Robert MD253
Esquitin, Ricardo MD366	Puccio, Carmelo MD158	Family Practice
Messina, Anthony MD71, 368	Ophthalmology	Naik, Chandra MD5-6
Certified Social Worker	Esposito, Donna MD480-481	Pillai, Rajeena NP36
Crapanzano, Sandra MSW436	Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD	Radiology
Chiropractor	482	Luchs, Scott MD339
Covelli, Edward DC368	Otolaryngology	Parmett, Steven MD207
Clinical Pathology Rubin, David MD75, 241	Damiano, Angela MD167, 300	Patel, Prakash MD343
Critical Care Medicine Surgery	Pathology	Korean
Vinces, Fausto DO	Rubin, David MD304	Allergy & Immunology
Diagnostic Radiology	Physical Therapist	Hugh, Michael MD59
Izzo, Joseph MD248	Canale, Alice BS389	Park, Joon MD225
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Carmody, Josephine BS	Reiss, Noah MD225
Care/Trauma Care		Applied Behavioral Analysis
Mastandrea, Domenico DO95	Rifino, Joseph BS189	Sung, Ju Yun ABA431
Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Pulmonary Diseases	Cardiovascular Disease
100, 376	Bezdicek, Petr MD325	Mcclung, John MD237, 367
Family Practice	Radiology	Certified Social Worker
Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD5	Nicell, Donald MD341	Barta, Adam MSW402
Gastroenterology	Rafal, Richard MD343-344	Bleiwas, Randolph MSW434
Nikolla, Zana MD108	Rigney, John MD345	

Korean - cont.	Garg, Madhur MD333	Plastic Surgery Huang, Ke Nan MD532, 537
Certified Social Worker - cont.	Kabarriti, Rafi MD336 Kalnicki, Shalom MD336	Marathi
Pallone, Danielle MSW	Kallicki, Shalom MD356 Kim, Samuel MD203, 337, 396 Klein, Jonathan MD337 Mehta, Keyur MD340 Skinner, William MD347 Tang, Justin MD348	Neurology Jhaveri, Mukesh MD282 Psychiatry Jhaveri, Mukesh MD456 Nepali
Care/Trauma Care Lee, Andrew MD94, 374 You, Alex MD376  Gastroenterology Podeszwa, John MD264	Yap, Johnny MD350  Thoracic Surgery Kwon, Sean MD354  Macedonian	Psychiatry & Neurology Shah, Romi MD462 Psychiatry Mahato, Bisundev MD456
General Surgery Labow, Daniel MD114	Radiology Limani, Robert MD339	Shah, Romi MD460  Pashto;pushto
General Vascular Surgery Choi, Hung MD119, 268	Malayalam	Psychiatry Khan, Tabassum MD414
Internal Medicine Park, Hang MD19 Interventional Cardiology	Cardiology Pillai, Nisha MD66 Cardiovascular And Vascular Surgery	Persian (Farsi) Family Practice Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO28
Pyo, Robert MD274  Neurological Surgery	Pothen, Rebecca NP233  Certified Social Worker	Persian
Cho, Michael MD529, 539  Neurology Park, Sea Mi MD143  Oncology Labow, Daniel MD157  Ophthalmology Ahn, Daniel DO486  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Park, Hoon MD215, 356  Physical Therapist Bender, John BS306	Palliative Care Joseph, Kirti MD303  Physical Therapist Joseph, Anila MS391  Pulmonary Diseases Menon, Maya NP195  Rheumatology Francis, Sheeja MD211, 351	Cardiovascular Disease Babapoor, Savalan MD233 General Surgery Ahmed, Faruque DO265 Internal Medicine Babapoor, Savalan MD40 Neurology Chowdhrey, Naseer MD139 Maghsoudlou, Behzad MD283 Obstetrics And Gynecology
Podiatrist	Mandarin	Safajou, Chista MD151 Tedjarati, Sean MD290
Keller, Michael DPM	Critical Care Medicine Internal Lam, Pang MD	Psychiatry Khan, Tabassum MD414 Psychology Gorovoy, Shahla PHD462 Radiology Naser-Tavakolian, Kiyon MD397 Philippine Languages Obstetrics And Gynecology Lazo, Bernardita MD150

Polish	Counselor	Internal Medicine
Allergy & Immunology Witkowska, Renata MD226 Cardiovascular Disease Chengot, Mathew MD234 Certified Social Worker Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402 Berman, Frances MSW403 Demadaler, Elyse MSW403 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404 Shingala, Yogesh MSW408 Thompson, Carol MSW409 Verma, Kamlesh MSW409 Williams, Robert MSW409 Critical Care Medicine Internal Matela, Ajsza MD76 Internal Medicine Skladzinska-Reyher, Edyta MD	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Bambino, Nicholas MD40 Chaudhry, Maria DO41 Sawhney, Manita DO47 Interventional Cardiology Bajaj, Rishi MD128, 272 Sethi, Sanjum MD274 Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Singh, Balveen DO279 Nephrology Chugh, Savneek MD137 Kapoor, Aromma MD138 Obstetrics And Gynecology Agochiya, Jyotika MD145, 285 Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153 Oncology
56	Hayes, Benjamin NP335	Ahmed, Tauseef MD155
Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Singer, Michael MD209, 347,	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	398	tion Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Speicher, Julia MD136	Punjabi	Podiatrist
Neurology Koszer, Samuel MD141-142 Ophthalmology Pomykala, Matthew DO482 Orthopaedic Surgery Lementowski, Peter MD163 Physical Therapist Hodas, Anna DPT313-314	Cardiology Jackson, Dipan NP364  Cardiovascular Disease Sethi, Sanjum MD239  Certified Social Worker Verma, Kamlesh MSW409  Emergency Medicine/Critical	Singh, Gaurav DPM
Nytko, Conrad DPT186-187,	Care/Trauma Care	Romanian
210	Bindra. Marushka MD87	
Psychiatry Baez, Susan NP	Bindra, Marushka MD87 Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Sharma, Aman NP376  Family Practice Afzal, Saba MD1 Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Khaliq, Anila MD26 Singh, Manoranjan MD29	Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Khankhel, Nauman MD94, 373 Family Practice lorgu, Bogdan MD4 lorgu, Ruxandra MD4
Psychiatry Baez, Susan NP	Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Sharma, Aman NP376  Family Practice Afzal, Saba MD1 Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Khaliq, Anila MD26	Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Khankhel, Nauman MD94, 373 Family Practice lorgu, Bogdan MD4 lorgu, Ruxandra MD4 Internal Medicine Fruchter, Alexander MD43
Psychiatry Baez, Susan NP	Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Sharma, Aman NP376  Family Practice Afzal, Saba MD1 Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Khaliq, Anila MD26 Singh, Manoranjan MD29  Gastroenterology Bambino, Nicholas MD262 Siegel, Lance MD265	Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Khankhel, Nauman MD94, 373 Family Practice lorgu, Bogdan MD4 lorgu, Ruxandra MD4 Internal Medicine Fruchter, Alexander MD43 Purice, Gabriel MD46
Psychiatry Baez, Susan NP	Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89 Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Sharma, Aman NP376  Family Practice Afzal, Saba MD1 Ahuja, Anahita DO1 Khaliq, Anila MD26 Singh, Manoranjan MD29  Gastroenterology Bambino, Nicholas MD262	Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Khankhel, Nauman MD94, 373 Family Practice lorgu, Bogdan MD4 lorgu, Ruxandra MD4 Internal Medicine Fruchter, Alexander MD43

Romanian - cont.	Infectious Diseases	Vysotskyy, Taras DPM220
	Stokes, Daniela MD127	Psychology
Rheumatology Antar, Koshnaf MD350-351	Internal Medicine	Glukhovsky, Lisa PHD476
	Bouchard, Martha MD53	Pulmonary Diseases
Russian	Davidson, Lev MD14, 54	Amchentsev, Alexey MD324
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Fischer, Rivka NP43	Belinskaya, Ilona MD325
Frenkel, Daniel MD60	Mental Health Practitioner	Bezdicek, Petr MD325 Deleon, Deogenes MD325
Cardiology	Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan	Johnson, Robert MD326
Frenkel, Daniel MD63	MS274	Schaffer, Alan MD327
Certified Social Worker	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Radiology
Savino, Perry MSW407-408,	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Beyda, Daniel MD197, 328,
446	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	395
Critical Care Medicine Internal	135, 383	Beyda, Victoria MD197, 328,
Belinskaya, Ilona MD241	Neurology	395
Dermatology	Gitlevich, Tatyana MD	Chang, John MD329
Jaiani, Lasha MD79, 243		Kakkanatt, Anand MD336
Matatova, Marina DO79, 243	Kaznatcheeva, Elena MD	Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396
Zeltser, Ross MD80, 245		Melotti, Michelle MD206,
Diagnostic Radiology	Safarov, Alexandr MD144 Sharinn, Alina MD283-284	340
Daniel, Dalton MD81	Smith, Steven MD284	Rafal, Richard MD343-344 Schmidt, Maria MD208
Zaretsky, Elina MD253	Yadov, Irina NP284	·
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Zilberman, Igor MD145, 284	Thoracic Surgery Zhadkevich, Michael MD214
Care/Trauma Care	Obstetrics And Gynecology	Urology
Deleon, Deogenes MD256	Berkowitz, Bennett MD146	Elyaguov, Jason MD221
Guzik, Jerry DO372	Fridman, Frida MD385	Evans, Richard MD360
Kaplan, Stanley MD93 Litvak, Ilya DO94	Laborde, Elve MD288	Zoltan, Edward MD362
Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Madis, Mark MD289 Rudnicki, Janusz MD386	Serbian
100, 376	· ·	
Endocrinology & Metabolism	Oncology Berenzon, Dmitriy MD155	Internal Medicine
Garger, Yana MD261	Koulova, Lidia MD294	Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17
Family Practice	Moore, Anastasia NP294	Sign-Language
Watson, Lilia NP38	Stead, Lesley MD294	Applied Behavioral Analysis
Gastroenterology	Ophthalmology	Gonzalez, Ashley MA428
Brun, Alexander MD377	Amin, Abha MD480	Audiology
Podeszwa, John MD264	Myers, Kevin MD488	Russo, Stephanie AUD60
Siegel, Lance MD265	Orthopaedic Surgery	Emergency Medicine/Critical
General Surgery	Itingen, Mikhail DO297	Care/Trauma Care
Zhadkevich, Michael MD119	Otolaryngology	Johnson, Malcolm MD93
General Vascular Surgery	Koyfman, Sergey DO301	Gastroenterology
Shah, Amit MD121	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Kazbay, Kasim MD263
Hematology	tion	Ophthalmology
Berenzon, Dmitriy MD123	Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD	Carniciu, Anais MD480
Davidson, Lev MD123, 380-381	399	Witzel, David MD482
Koulova, Lidia MD270	Physical Therapist	Physical Therapist
Stead, Lesley MD270	Lungin, Margarita BS392	Corkum, Kayla DPT308
Hospice And Palliative Medicine	Plastic Surgery	Sindhi
Basovich, Anna DO528	Linetskaya, Diana MD537	Psychiatry
,	Podiatrist	Ayub, Shahana MD454
	Kamenshikov, Alex DPM358	, , , a a , a , a , a , a , a , a , a ,

Slovak	Portelli, Paula NP66	Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW
Siovak	Respass, John MD67	
Radiology	Salman, Ali MD231	Arocho-Mercado, Nancy MSW
Mladkova, Nikol MD206	Schmidt, Jennifer NP67	465
Spanish	Sokol, Sergio MD67	Barao, Rosemary MSW433
Spariisti	Solomon, Lawrence MD67	Barta, Adam MSW402, 466
Addiction Psychiatry	Stent, Sabrina NP67	Batista, Lenndy MSW433
Branche, Judith MD426	Zgheib, Mohammad MD232	Bello, Nancy MSW434
Advanced Heart Failure & Trans-	Cardiovascular And Vascular	Berman, Frances MSW403
plant Cardiology	Surgery	Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW
Bhinder, Jasjit MD59	Lucas, Anne NP67	435
Aids/Hiv Specialist	Cardiovascular Disease	Bunt, Kelly MSW403
Feinstein, Stuart MD59	Campo, Aarti MD68	Caicedo, Yaritza MSW435
·	Chengot, Mathew MD234	Castillo, Catherin MSW
Allergy & Immunology	Esquitin, Ricardo MD366	
Bhasin, Yasmin MD225	Gorwara, Simon MD69	Chaparro, Julissa MSW436
Reiss, Noah MD225	Green, Philip MD235	Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW
Witkowska, Renata MD226	Harburger, Joseph MD235,	436
Applied Behavioral Analysis	367	De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW
Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA427	Harrison, Mark MD69	
Gavilla, Brenda MS427	Jafar, M MD69	Demadaler, Elyse MSW403
Linares, Katherine MS429	Jha, Sanjaya MD70	Desanna, Jeanne MSW404
San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA	Kantaros, Louis MD70-71	Doderer, Eleanor MSW437
	Kaufmann, Walter MD236	Dones, Charlene MSW437
Vasquez, Maryann ABA431	Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP71	Fallot, Leah MSW437
Audiology	Kroll, Douglas MD71	Fernandez, Jesana MSW467
Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD59	Lee, William MD71	Fotovich, Lori MSW438
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Merla, Veeranna MD368	Fuller, Carrie MSW438
Hoch, Ethan MD60	Messina, Anthony MD71	Gallo, Jacqueline MSW404
Levin, Sarah MD60	Murphy, Jonathan MD71	Gil, Cathi MSW438
Respass, John MD60	Nahar, Tamanna MD237	Greenstein, Carmen MSW467
Varanasi, Sankar MD61	Naqvi, Syed MD72	Hennings, Miriam MSW468
Cardio-Thoracic	Narayan, Rajeev MD	Herman, Jay MSW405
Argenziano, Michael MD227	Oconnell, Patricia NP72	Higdon, Tania MSW439
Kenny, Geraldine NP61	Ojha, Chandra MD72	Ivy, Atiyana MSW439
Cardiology	Schaefer, Benjamin MD73	Langus, Erin MSW405
Ather, Kashif MD61	Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD73 Sherman, Marc MD74, 239,	Larrosa, Lucky MSW440
Bewley, Benoit MD62		Lelah, Mark MSW440
Burns, Stephen NP62	368	Lemaire, Darline MSW441
Coven, David MD228	Shikari, Munir MD74, 239	Lopera, Andrea MSW441
Foster, Shyna NP62	Sindhwani, Rajeev MD239	Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW
Gillen, Erin NP63	Singh, Rajiv MD240 Sokol, Sergio MD240	
Gundeck, Ethan MD63	Steckman, David MD74	Movers Legisha MSW
Harrison, Mark MD63	Tejani, Furgan MD368	Meyers, Leaisha MSW442 Morehead, Janine MSW443
Herwig, Kenneth MD229, 364	Varanasi, Sankar MD74	Moss, Alan MSW406, 443
Lanier, Gregg MD229, 364	Wrobel, Rachel NP74	Muniz, Glendalee MSW406
Levin, Sarah MD	Yen, Michael MD74	Murray, Brian MSW443
Ling, Julie MD65	Zananski, Amber NP75	Oconnell, Clelia MSW449
Lucas, Anne NP65	Certified Social Worker	Oconnell-Duffy, Margaret MSW
Lyons, James MD65 Moscicki, Rachel NP65	Aguirre Guerrero, Kayla MSW	443
Mulcahy, Stephanie NP65		Oconnor, Roseann MSW444
Najovits, Andrew MD230	Antonelli, Kelvin MSW402	Ogilvie, Vassell MSW406
Pollack, Cary MD66, 230, 364	AIRONEIII, KEIVIII IVISVV402	Ogorman, Lara MSW444
1 Olidek, Cary 191500, 230, 304		Oboliliali, Lala Misw

Spanish - cont.	Colon & Rectal Surgery	Colantoni, Matthew DO89,
	Horn, Harvey MD241	371
Certified Social Worker - cont.	Counselor	Cruz, Rosalind NP255-256
Olivencia, Nellia MSW406	Dariotis, Eleni MS452	Fuchs, Thomas MD256
Pallone, Danielle MSW	Lemus Martinez, Marleny MS	Hall, Karin NP91
		Hirko, Mark MD92
Picciano, Emma MSW445	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	Hughes, Kristin MD92, 373
Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW	472	Issley, Steven MD92
445	Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS	Johnson, Malcolm MD93
Portugal, Sonia MSW407	•	Kelly, Stephen DO93
Rivera, Sandy MSW445		Kemp, Laurel NP93
Roche, Diana MSW446	Rodriguez, Tammy MA410	Khankhel, Nauman MD94,
Roessel, Katherine MSW469	Ugalde, Catherine MS453	373
Ruiz, Milagros MSW407	Zaiter, Madelline MS410	Lee, Andrew MD94, 374
Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW	Critical Care Medicine Internal	Mabee, Krystle NP257
446	Apedo, Matthew MD76	Madori, Frank MD374
Savino, Perry MSW407-408,	Johnson, Robert MD241-242	Makker, Tanveer MD95
446	Ritter, Steven MD77	Markenson, David MD95
Scheck, Julianne MSW446	Critical Care Medicine Surgery	Mastandrea, Domenico DO95
Seelig, Sharon MSW447	Chaar, Mitchell MD77	Menna, Michael DO96, 374
Shingala, Yogesh MSW408	Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO	Miranda, Annie MD96
Shoulars, Heaven MSW447		Moteelall, Meena MD258
Soulia, Clark MSW447	Vargas, Maria NP78	Naderi, Sassan MD96
Stoddard, Christina MSW448	Vinces, Fausto DO78	Nidorf, David MD97
Sukhai, Sheena MSW448	Dermatology	Nunez, Randolph MD97
Sullivan, Sandra MSW448	Campton, Kristina MD78	Orourke, Kyle NP258
Swinea, Damon MSW449	Charles, Carlos MD78, 242	Peterson, Travonna NP259
Thom, William MSW409, 471	Hughes, Melville MD79	Pinero, Joseph MD99
Thompson, Carol MSW409	Diagnostic Radiology	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD
Torres Orta, Minerva MSW	Abadir, Adel MD80	100, 376
449	Cherukuri, Pallavi MD245	Santikul, Dulaya DO260
Torres, Efrain MSW449	Courville, Derrick MD246	Schori, Erez MD100
Vargas, Jadyn MSW450	Daniel, Dalton MD81	Turvey, Karen NP102
Varnavides, Corrine MSW450	Fox, Kenneth MD81-82	Wu, Michael MD103
Vasquez, Jose MSW409	Magrill, Robert MD248-249	Endocrinology & Metabolism
Verge, Kristen MSW450	Margolis, Nathaniel MD	Brutsaert, Erika MD103
Verma, Kamlesh MSW409	249-250	Dresden, Debra NP261
Waldo, Beth MSW450	Nesheiwat, Jawad MD251	Murari, Keerti MD377
Weissman, Barbara MSW450	Racanelli, Joseph MD370	Rivas, Sadhis MD377
Williams, Robert MSW409	Rodriguez, Luis MD251	Speedling, Margaret NP262
Williams, Tara MSW450	Shvartzman, Arlette MD252	Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD
Winchester-Vega, Michele MSW	Solis, J Louis MD252	104
451	Zaretsky, Elina MD253	Family Practice
Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW451	Zhang, Yiping MD85	Ahuja, Anahita DO1
Chiropractor	Emergency Medicine/Critical	Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO1
Amodeo, Thomas DC75	Care/Trauma Care	Antony, Simy NP51-52
Asaro Pena, Janette DC240	Ajbani, Keyur MD86, 370	Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP52
Olmo, Joseph DC75	Berger, Abraham MD254	Asiedu, Sandra NP52
Clinical Pathology	Binkowski, Sandra NP254	Ballen, Ana NP52
Rubin, David MD75, 241	Brutus, Sargine MD88, 371	Cackowski, Jennifer MD23
Clinical Social Worker	Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP	Carr, Robert MD2 Chan, Joena MD23
Hibbs, Johannah MSW410	88, 255	Chavez Carey, Joseph MD24
	Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89	Cook, Marceline NP8
		- 000K, Widi cellile Wi

	Dhalla Samoor MD 106	Nolson John MD 124
Spanish - cont.	Dhalla, Sameer MD106 Fiedler, Lizabeth MD377	Nelson, John MD124 Phair, Jessica NP270
E d D. C.	Hotchandani, Ravi MD107	Reddy, Ramachandra MD125
Family Practice - cont.	Nikolla, Zana MD108	Ruiz, Javier MD270
Dellosso, John MD3	Patel, Dhiren MD264	Seiter, Karen MD125
Dhanyamraju, Sumitra MD24		Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP125
Ellis, Robin NP8	Podeszwa, John MD264	·
Espana, Jorge MD3	Saeed, Nighat NP	Tang, Sheila NP125
Estes, Sara NP32	Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD109	Infectious Diseases
Even, Loras DO	Siegel, Lance MD265 Sinha, Smrita MD109	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD
Fakhouri, Zeiad MD3		271
Fernandez, Allan MD25	Starpoli, Anthony MD109	Cluzet, Valerie MD126, 381
Flynn, Cynthia NP32	Walczyk, Arthur MD110-111	Feinstein, Stuart MD126
Geratowski Hoffman, Jill DO	General Surgery	Gujadhur, Nili MD126
25	Ahmed, Faruque DO265	Madeo, Jennifer DO126
Gibson-Borelli, Albalira NP33	Argenziano, Michael MD265	Skelly, Michael MD127
Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD	Cepeda, Jaime MD265	Tack, Marc DO127
25-26	Cepeda, Jody NP112, 266	Yanofsky, Andrew MD128
Grover, Monica DO51	Chirumamilla, Vasu MD112	Internal Medicine
Hernandez, Anna MD26	Dawson, Matthew MD113	Akhter, Mohammad MD12
Hoolihan, Eunice MD4	Franz, Veronica NP113	Alam, Mehjabeen MD39
Howard, Alexandria MD26	Gorman, Mitchell DO113	Amin, Nadia MD53
Jellett, Carol MD4	Hirko, Mark MD113	Arumugam, Vasanthi MD13
Jerome, Maritza DO4	Jamgochian, Michael MD266	Basri, Raymond MD40
Kelly, Peter DO4	Jindal, Pawan MD114	Binkowski, Sandra NP40
Koshy, Ashwin DO27	Licata, Lauren MD267	Branche, Judith MD41
Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD5	Lincer, Robert MD267	Chaudhry, Riaz MD41
Mabee, Krystle NP34-35	Ortiz, Jorge MD267	Cho, David MD13
Mccarthy, Claire MD5	Oza, Kulin MD116	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD
Mclane, Jennifer NP35	Rivera, Ramon MD117	42
Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO5	Sims, Sarah MD379	Cluzet, Valerie MD14
Owens, Delysa NP11	Strombom, Paul MD268	Cohen, Samuel MD14
Paolilli, Eric NP11	Sun, Huan Huan MD117	Ferguson, John MD42
Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO28	Swan, Ryan MD	Figueroa, Yvette NP42-43
Petersen, Lena NP11	Tellagorry, Javier MD117	Fischer, Rivka NP43
Revoredo, Fred MD28	Vinces, Fausto DO118	Gorich, George MD54
Rodriguez, Wendy NP36	Weinstein, Zoe MD118	Griffin, Eve MD15
Santiago, Evelyn NP37	General Vascular Surgery	Jahan, Mumtaz MD44
Shah, Anjali MD28-29	Hirko, Mark MD120, 379	Joseph, Jonathan MD15
Simpson, Sonia DO7	Qaja, Erion DO121	Kamin, Henry MD55
Singleton, Elena NP12	Shah, Amit MD121	Keise, Kay NP16, 55
Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP	Spirig, Andreas MD121	Kerr, Christine MD16
37	Strachan, Jaime MD269	Khan, Najmi MD44
Softness, Anita MD7	Gynecologic Oncology	Koneru, Prabash MD45
Speedling, Margaret NP37	Chuang, Linus MD380	Kurtovic, Edmond MD16
Tantri, Rachel NP12	Hematology	Kutler, Charles MD17
Taylor, Carol MD29	Ahmed, Tauseef MD122	Mansur, Abeera MD45
Yuen, Thomas MD30	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD122,	Mazumdar, Sumita MD18
Zaslow, Jay MD51	380	Narasimhadevara,
Ziemins, Noelle NP39	Berenzon, Dmitriy MD123	Satyanarayana MD18
Gastroenterology	Chaudhry, Bareia DO123	Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD18-19
Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD105	Ciaffone, Michael NP123	Orourke, Kyle NP19
Berg, Dana MD105	Kancherĺa, Ramamohana MD	Otero, Kristina DO19
Brown-Halbert, Lori NP105	123	Polizzi, Gaspare MD46
Burrows, Paul MD105-106	Maresca, Michael MD124	Purice, Gabriel MD46

	Dunkelman, Neal MD277 Dyer, Mary MD132	Obstetrics And Gynecology
	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD133	Agochiya, Jyotika MD145,
	Fernandez, Allan MD277	285
Trainias warriy, may rivib minimi ro	Joseph, Jonathan MD133	Alvarez, Natalie MD385
1 110 400 1 10111 7 1110 11 111111111111	Koshy, Ashwin DO277	Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD
	Kutler, Charles MD133	
1 (alz) savici ivib illinininininininini	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD	Atkinson, Rosa MD286
	134	Babalola, Gbolagade DO286
	Mckenzie, Hugh NP278	Baez, Jose MD146 Bank, Sema MD286
	Napchan, Uri MD278	Berkowitz, Bennett MD146
	Pollack, Cary MD135, 279,	Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD
Sinha, Rabi MD20	383	147
	Rosenthal, Loren MD135	Dinsmore, Ronald MD147
1	Saladino, Paul MD279	Eckman, Troy MD147
	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Ferreira, Khaldun MD148
Vernon, Medina MD49	135, 383	Gresseau, Shirley MD287
1 Vanatala, Analasi, MD 33 1	Schori, Erez MD135	Grover, Monica DO385
	Speicher, Julia MD136	Harde-Perry, Deirdre DO287
	Zaslow, Jay MD383	Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385
	lephrology	Jean, Geraldine DO149
	Coritsidis, George MD137	Jellett, Carol MD149
,	Mansur, Abeera MD281	Jouve, Natalie MD288
	Obligado, Sergio MD281	Knapp, Robin NP288
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	Oo, Phone MD281	Laborde, Elve MD288
	Paskey, Rachel NP281	Lazo, Bernardita MD150
1	Ramaswamy, Ravi MD281 Shakouri, Payam MD281	Lescale, Keith MD288 Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD
	Velia, Shkendie MD282	150, 288
	Wen, Yong MD282	Louis-Jacques, Carline MD289
	Yang, Shu MD138	Lucal, Elizabeth MD150, 385
	Jeurological Surgery	Madis, Mark MD289
	Kinon, Merritt MD530	Mayo, David MD289
l =	Mohan, Avinash MD531	Mays, Tanya MD150
Cincle Daiii MAD	leurology	Palos, Patricia MD151
	Centurion, Alejandro MD282	Pradhan, Tana DO290
	Childs, Timothy NP139	Rudnicki, Janusz MD386
Birinci, Stephanie MA274	Danisi, Fabio MD140	Ryntz, Timothy MD151
	Kemble, Tanesha NP141	Saint Jean, Ashanda MD
	Kumar, Keerthana MD142	
	Napchan, Uri MD283	Stanislawski, Scott MD290
1 ' '	Rosenthal, Loren MD143	Tai, Nhan MD152
,	Soliman, Emad MD144	Tedjarati, Sean MD290
,	Vieira, Julio MD144	Tenembaum, Gabriel MD290,
	Wu, Synphen MD144-145 Yadov, Irina NP284	386 Vinick, Daniel MD290
Wiethadone Maintenance (Filysi-	Zilberman, Igor MD145, 284	Wirth, John MD153
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Iutritionist	Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153
ARCICIC, Evalisto MD273	Aloi Deheza, Maria BS384	Zolnik, Lawrence MD153
odeke Waki, Jerimier 1112 iriniz, e	Devito, Gina BS384	Occupational Therapist
Toda delias, Gladys IVID	Drago, Lorena MS285	Graner, Dena MS291
	Leech, Jennifer MS385	Kagan, Danielle BS386
Cohen, Samuel MD132		Lewis, Avraham MS291
		Loftus, Kristina BS386

Spanish - cont.	Optometrist	Physical Therapist
0 "   T	Cohen, Steven OD OPTOMET-	Alley, Roland DPT305
Occupational Therapist - cont.	RIST483	Alvear, Krystine DPT389
Orourke, Donna BS292	Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMET-	Babu, Subin BS306
Reiz, Mayer MS292	RIST489	Bender, John BS306
Oncology	Orthopaedic Surgery	Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT
Ahmed, Tauseef MD155	Bier, Adam MD160	307
Ambinder, Jeffrey MD155,	Delbello, Damon MD161	Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308
387	Episalla, Charles MD296	Elghazaly, Paul MS310
Berenzon, Dmitriy MD155	Gotesman, Alan MD296	Ferrari, Tammy DPT311
Chaudhry, Bareia DO156	Gray, Frederick MD161, 297	Fishman, Daniel DPT311
Kancherla, Ramamohana MD	Gupta, Hari DO297	Huber, Jessie DPT391
156	Hansraj, Kenneth MD161	Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS317
Maresca, Michael MD157	llan, Doron MD297	Neiditz, Nancy BS318 Robles, Eleanore BS321
Paracha, Faisal MD158	Kelmanovich, Daniel MD162	Rosado, Alexander DPT321
Phair, Jessica NP294	Kraushaar, Barry MD297	Schneider, Lori DPT322
Puccio, Carmelo MD158	Mangion, Jeremy MD163	Shah, Deepsha DPT322
Reddy, Ramachandra MD158	Moyer, Michelle MD163-164,	Shah, Sweta DPT322
Seiter, Karen MD158	298	Steeves, Caitlin DPT323
Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP159	Renzoni, Steven MD299	Sullivan, Kailee DPT323
Tang, Sheila NP159	Ristic, Sasha MD165	Tyrrell, Cynthia MS394
Ophthalmology	Rogell, Matthew MD299	Vannikova, Galina BS324
Amin, Abha MD480	Rosenstein, Dalia NP165, 299	Weinstein, Neil BS324
Burnstein, Yochanan MD486	Samocha, Yigal MD165	Plastic Surgery
Carniciu, Anais MD480	Stewart, Andrew MD166, 300	Perakis, Helen MD533
Chubak, Adam MD480	Otolaryngology	Podiatrist
Esposito, Donna MD480-481	De Serres, Lianne MD167,	Atlas, Gregg DPM356-357
Ezon, Isaac MD486	300-301	Atlas, Paul DPM357
Furey, Catherine MD486 Gordon, Richard MD486	Lando, Tali MD301	Bortniker, Keith DPM357
Green, Glenn MD486	Lopez-Albaitero, Andres MD	Chae, Susan DPM357
Kaplan, Howard MD481	301	Cruz, Madeline DPM216-217
Kates, Mandes MD487	Merer, David MD169	Del Rosso, Michael DPM357
Kern, Sonia MD487	Rodriguez, Hector MD169	Gomez, Ronald DPM217, 358
Koreen, Irina MD487	Pain Management	Goris, Enid DPM217
Koreen, Larry MD487	Hosain, Syed MD302	Grippo, Patrick DPM217-218,
Mammo, Rebecca MD487	Murthy, Raj MD170	399
Matta, Ayman MD487	Sanz, Enrique MD303	Jabbour, Dany DPM218
Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD481	Pathology	Kamenshikov, Alex DPM358
Modi, Yasha MD481	Csury, Laszlo MD171	Kaplan, Eric DPM358
Myers, Kevin MD488	Hooper, Stephen MD172	Keller, Michael DPM358
Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD	Rubin, David MD304	Kim, David DPM358
482	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Kyrou, Christos DPM218, 359,
Sauer, Hugh MD488	tion	399
Sayegh, Michael MD488	Cardenas, Gladys MD214	Mand, Alex DPM359
Schear, Matthew DO482	Carrano, Inocencia MD355	Negron, Nelson DPM219
Sebrow, Dov MD488	Dunkelman, Neal MD355	Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM359
Stamm, Mark MD489	Kaye, Joshua MD215	Shaffer, Bruce DPM399-400
Tedford, Michael MD489	Murthy, Raj MD173	Stewart, Todd DPM360
Witzel, David MD482	Park, Hoon MD215	Sussner, Barry DPM360
Wolter, Andreas MD482	Rosenberg, Samuel DO356	Tumen, Douglas DPM360
Wong, Alice DO483	Sanz, Enrique MD356	Williams, Elaine DPM360
	Zelefsky, David MD356	Zboinski, John DPM220

Spanish - cont.	Chaudhry, Riaz MD325	Parikh, Tejas MD397
•	Ferguson, John MD325	Patil, Vivek MD397
Psychiatry & Neurology	Gomez, Dorian MD325	Poplausky, Maurice MD
Allison, Kristin MD461	Hasselmark, Fairouz MD194	
Haberman, Maurice MD475	Johnson, Robert MD326	Racanelli, Joseph MD208, 398
Kumar, Keerthana MD	Kaplan, Ian DO194	Rafal, Richard MD343-344
	Ritter, Steven MD195	Rodriguez, Luis MD345
Psychiatry	Rosen, Mitchell MD395	Rozansky, Marc MD345
Akerele, Evaristo MD453	Radiology	Schmidt, Maria MD208
Baez, Susan NP411	Abadir, Adel MD196	Schumpert, Terence MD208,
Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD411	Antonio, Joseph MD197	345-346, 398
Barron, Elyssa MD472	Benanti, Michael DO328	Seckler, Benjamin MD208
Bello, Elba MD472	Beyda, Daniel MD197, 328,	Sharon, Steve MD346
Chan, Serena NP455	395	Shih, Emil MD209
Chu, Sin MD472	Beyda, Victoria MD197, 328,	Shvartzman, Arlette MD346
Cotto, Sylvia NP455	395	Singer, Michael MD209, 347,
Dudas, Melissa DO412	Bodner, William MD329	398
Fogel, Adam DO413	Bonthu, Srinivas MD198	Skinner, William MD347
Gold, Julie NP413	Campbell, Bruce MD329	Solis, J Louis MD209-210, 347
Hobson, Fran NP414	Chang, John MD329	Sussman, Arlene MD348
Khalil, Hani NP414 Mcdermott, Frank NP457	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD198	Tang, Justin MD348
Mcgregor, Victor NP437	Coplowitz, Shana MD330 Coronel, Esther MD330	Tinger, Alfred MD398 Torres, Camilo MD210
Mckenzie, Hugh NP457	Cromwell, Brian MD330	Wengrover, Steven MD210
Mclane, Jennifer NP458	Crystal, Jonathan MD199	Wu, Jiajia MD210
Meshulam, Ryan MD458	Davae, Ketan MD330	Yap, Johnny MD350
Mikula, Nicole NP458-459	Eanelli, Thomas MD331-332	Zgheib, Mohammad MD350
Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP	Ernst, Karen MD332	Rheumatology
459	Fenzl, Mark MD199, 332-333,	Patel, Umesh MD211
Paporto, Laurel NP416	396	Weitz, Zeev MD211
Rivas, Osiris MD416	Fox, Jana MD333	Speech-Language Pathologist
Sikora, Inkeong NP417, 474	Friedland, Richard MD200	Ziegler, Tzvi MS353
Singh, Sukhminder MD418	Garg, Madhur MD333	Thoracic Surgery
Speicher, Julia MD418	Gibbs, Kirwin MD201, 333,	Brizzio, Mariano MD354
Stancov, Diana MD418 Swanson, Nadia NP418	396	Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD
Verma, Deepali MD419	Gonzales, Emelito MD334	213
Vivino, Geneva NP475	Greco, Michele MD396	Rios, Jessica NP213
Weidel, James NP461	Grossman, Gary MD201	Sun, Huan Huan MD214
Yermak, Yelena MD419	Hayes, Benjamin NP335 Hentel, Benjamin MD202	Transplant Surgery
Zach, Jonathan MD475	Herzog, Gary DO335	Lyons, James MD214
Psychology	Kabarriti, Rafi MD336	Urology
Benisz, Mark PSYD462	Kalnicki, Shalom MD336	Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette
Corcoran, Erin PSYD462	Keil, Allan MD202, 337, 396	MD400
Field, Ronald PHD420, 476	Klein, Jonathan MD337	Campbell, Robert MD220
Gorovoy, Shahla PHD462	Lien, Donald MD204	Lindsay-Santi, Evelyn NP222
Lewis, Diane PHD421	Limani, Robert MD339	Matthews, Gerald MD223
Lord, Joel PHD422	Magrill, Robert MD205, 339	Phillips, John MD223
Mundra, Ajit PSYD422	Marchione, Joseph MD205	Pomerantz, Paul MD361
Rubin, Jeffrey PHD463	Mehta, Keyur MD340	Swahili
Tankersley, Sherry PHD424	Mikucki, Maryann MD206	
Vayas, Maria PSYD476	Mladkova, Nikol MD206 Nesheiwat, Jawad MD206	Family Practice
Pulmonary Diseases	Nicoleau, Christine MD341	Odondi, Carolyne NP11, 36
Bezdicek, Petr MD325		

Swedish	Physical Therapist	Family Practice
Certified Social Worker Carlson, Sari MSW403	Costales, Arnold BS390 Escano, Cheryl DPT310	Dhanyamraju, Sumitra MD5-6
Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS317 Milliam, Rommel BS318	Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD28
tion	Oliveros, Caitlin Mari BS392 Palconet, Gina DPT320	General Surgery
Bodack, Mark MD214  Tagalog	Weinstein, Neil BS324	Chirumamilla, Vasu MD112, 266
	Radiology	Internal Medicine
Allergy & Immunology Castro, Myrelle MD225	Gonzales, Emelito MD334	Nagaraja, Aarathi MD18
Dermatology	Tamil	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-
Myers, Maria NP244	Certified Social Worker David, Abraham MSW403	cian) (Addiction Medicine) Nagaraja, Aarathi MD134
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Family Practice	Neurology
Care/Trauma Care Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Pillai, Rajeena NP36	Alampur, Uma MD139
100, 376	Internal Medicine	Kumar, Keerthana MD142
Endocrinology & Metabolism	Arumugam, Vasanthi MD13  Neurology	Obstetrics And Gynecology Tai, Nhan MD152
Castro, Jonathan MD260-261  Family Practice	Kumar, Keerthana MD142	Pain Management
Chan, Joena MD23	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD
Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP31	Pain Management	Psychiatry & Neurology
Feely, Stephanie NP32  Gastroenterology	Murthy, Raj MD170	Kumar, Keerthana MD
Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD109	Palliative Care	
General Vascular Surgery	Joseph, Kirti MD303	Radiology
Shah, Amit MD121	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita- tion	Bonthu, Srinivas MD198 Kommana, Harisha MD203,
Internal Medicine Andin, Perla MD39	Murthy, Raj MD173	337-338
Castro, Myrelle MD41	Psychiatry & Neurology	Reddy, Brijesh MD344
Mazumdar, Sumita MD18 Yang, Shu MD21-22	Kumar, Keerthana MD	Thai
Methadone Maintenance (Physi-		Neurology
cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Suseelan, Hary MD196	Kanchana, Sulada MD141
Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD	Radiology	Turkish
135, 383 <b>Nephrology</b>	Kamesan, Janani MD336-337 Parmett, Steven MD207	Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care
Yang, Shu MD138	Vascular Neurology	Bilgen, Ozlem MD87
Neurological Surgery	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	Family Medicine
Reyes-Pastorella, Evangeline NP	214	Gork, Ahmet MD1
Neurology531	Telugu	Gastroenterology Kazbay, Kasim MD263
Lleva, Paul MD142	Cardiac Electrophysiology	Neurology
Obstetrics And Gynecology	Choudry, Subbarao MD363  Cardio-Thoracic	Atalay, Yahya MD139
Garcia, Sharon NP287	Kodali, Ravindra MD227	Obstetrics And Gynecology Safajou, Chista MD151
Pain Management Penalosa, Kazell NP303	Cardiovascular Disease	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Pathology	Choudry, Subbarao MD69, 366	tion
Yao, Jorge MD305		Pekis, Ramazan MD215

Turkish - cont.           Thoracic Surgery         Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD         Ashraf, Khurram DO 104-105         Nephrology           Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD         Ashraf, Khurram DO 104-105         Muslim, Arif MD 263         Oo, Phone MD 281           Twi         Saeed, Nighat NP 109         Tewari, Virendra MD 110         Obstetrics And Gynecology           Emergency Medicine/Critical         Siddiqui, Mohammad MD 268         Zoha, Zubair MD 119         Oral Surgery           Cudjoe, Edinam NP89-90, 256         Internal Medicine         Ahmed, Tauseef MD 122         Drawin, Virendra MD 124           Asyemang, Joseph MD39         Hematology         Ahmed, Tauseef MD 124         Applied Behavioral Analysis           Basch, Rivka ABA
Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD         Muslim, Arif MD         263         Oo, Phone MD         281           Twi         Saeed, Nighat NP         109         Nguyen, Phuc MD         289           Temergency Medicine/Critical         General Surgery         Siddiqui, Mohammad MD         268         Oo, Phone MD         289           Care/Trauma Care         Siddiqui, Mohammad MD         120         Oral Surgery         Bodey, Janet DDS         295           Internal Medicine         Ahmed, Tauseef MD         122         Lal, Inder MD         426           Asiedu, Mary NP         454         Akhter, Mohammad MD         12         Amin, Nadia MD         53           Chaudhry, Maria DO         41         Dror, Aviva ABA         426
Twi  Saeed, Nighat NP
Twi         Tewari, Virendra MD         110         Nguyen, Phuc MD         289           Emergency Medicine/Critical           Care/Trauma Care         Siddiqui, Mohammad MD         268         Oral Surgery         Bodey, Janet DDS         295           Cudjoe, Edinam NP         Asyemang, Joseph MD         495         426
Emergency Medicine/Critical Care/Trauma Care Cudjoe, Edinam NP89-90, 256 Internal Medicine Agyemang, Joseph MD39 Psychiatry Asiedu, Mary NP454  Ukrainian  General Surgery Siddiqui, Mohammad MD268 Zoha, Zubair MD119 Hematology Ahmed, Tauseef MD122 Lal, Inder MD124 Lal, Inder MD124 Akhter, Mohammad MD12 Amin, Nadia MD13 Drowin Min ABA426 Drowin Min ABA436
Emergency Medicine/CriticalCare/Trauma CareSiddiqui, Mohammad MD268 Zoha, Zubair MD
Care/Trauma CareZoha, Zubair MDBodey, Janet DDS295Cudjoe, Edinam NP256HematologyYiddishInternal MedicineAhmed, Tauseef MD122Asjedu, Mary NPLal, Inder MD124Asjedu, Mary NPAsjedu, Mary NPAsjedu, Mary NPAsjedu, Mary NPUkrainianAkhter, Mohammad MD12Amin, Nadia MD53Chaudhry, Maria DO41 Dror, Aviva ABA Dror, Aviva ABA Province Missing ABA
Cudjoe, Edinam NP89-90, 256 Internal Medicine Agyemang, Joseph MD39 Psychiatry Asiedu, Mary NP454 Ukrainian  Hematology Ahmed, Tauseef MD122 Lal, Inder MD124 Internal Medicine Akhter, Mohammad MD12 Amin, Nadia MD53 Chaudhry, Maria DO41  Provine Min ABA426 Drov, Aviva ABA426 Drov, Aviva ABA426 Drov, Aviva ABA426
Ahmed, Tauseef MD
Agyemang, Joseph MD39  Psychiatry Asiedu, Mary NP454  Ukrainian  Lal, Inder MD124  Internal Medicine Akhter, Mohammad MD12 Amin, Nadia MD53 Chaudhry, Maria DO41  Applied Behavioral Analysis Basch, Rivka ABA426 Bruckman, Florence MS426 Dror, Aviva ABA426
Asiedu, Mary NP
UkrainianAmin, Nadia MD53 Chaudhry, Maria DOBruckman, Florence MS426Dror, Aviva ABA436
Chaudhry, Maria DO
Chaudhry, Maria DO41 Drough Mis ADA
Chaddiny, Maz WD Toldstein Ding ADA 420
Contisidis, George IVID137   Choddiny, IVI Salecting14   Finkel Chana ABA 427
Kulkida Nicholas MD 150 Jahan Mumtaz MD 44 Friedman, Hannah ABA427
Khan Naimi MD 44   Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA427
Mazumdar, Sumita MD18   Gal, Belinda ABA427
Podiatrist Vysotskyy, Taras DPM220  Methadone Maintenance (Physi- Gaz, Rivka MS427
cian) (Addiction Medicine)
Melotti, Michelle MD206,  Tewari, Virendra MD136  Gewirtz, Nechama MS427  Ginty, Loren MA427
340 Neurology Gold, Chaya ABA
Chowdhrey, Naseer MD139   Goldfarb, Rachael ABA427
Urdu Obstetrics And Gynecology Goldstein, Rena ABA427
Cardiology Zeeshan, Quratulain MD153 Gonzalez, Ashley MA428
Chaudhry, Waseem MD62 Chaudhry, M Salaam MD62 Chaudhry, M Salaam MD63 Abmod Taysaaf MD428 Greene, Rachel ABA428
Choudily, M Saleem MD02   Anmed, Tauseel MD155   Harrison Kiyah ABA 429
Haleem, Kamran MD63 Kamthan, Arvind MD293 Justman, Shany MS428 Jackson, Dipan NP364 Lal, Inder MD157
Nagyi Sved MD 66   <b>Dhysical They wist</b>   Klein, Nechie ABA428
Condition and the DC 200 KOTTA, VIOLETA ADA428
NOZAK, JESSICA I II D
Naqvi, Syed MD71-72   <b>Podiatrist</b>   Kruger, Pearl ABA428   Larrabee, Daniel ABA429
Patel, Mehul MD
Shah, Niravkumar MD74, 239   Ahmad Moeed MD 410-411   Laufer, Rivkah ABA429
Shikari, Munir MD74, 239   Akhtar Naheed MD 411   Lazar, Gitti MS429
Tejani, Furqan MD454   Leibowitz, Tova ABA429
Critical Care Medicine Internal Farooqi, Muhammad MD455 Lesin, Hindy MS429
Gilani, Aamir MD
Fullionally Diseases Marketta Hilary MS 420
Mckenzie Marsha MS 429
Radiology Meisels Josef ARA 429
Family Practice Mernick, Tzipora MS429
Afzal Saba MD
Abuin Applita DO
Khaliq, Anila MD
Klein, Arthur DO

Yiddish - cont.
Applied Behavioral Analysis - cont. Pelberg, Rochel ABA
Schelin, Leif ABA431 Schwimmer, Abraham ABA
Shanowitz, Miriam ABA431 Shaw, Jaclyn ABA431 Steinmetz, Aviva MS431 Sung, Ju Yun ABA431 Sutton, Milo ABA431 Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA
Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA
Cardiovascular Disease Berkowitz, Israel MD234
Certified Social Worker Berger, Malky MSW434 Lustig, Esther MSW441 Winter, Howard MSW451  Dermatology Wolinsky, Steven MD244-245
Emergency Medicine/Critical
Care/Trauma Care Berger, Abraham MD

Internal Medicine
Schwartz, Moishe MD48
Shinder, Neil MD48
Ullman, Shifra NP49
Zucker, Albert MD50
Neurology
Safarov, Alexandr MD144
<b>Obstetrics And Gynecology</b>
Berkowitz, Bennett MD146
Mayo, David MD289
Occupational Therapist
Lewis, Avraham MS291
Reiz, Mayer MS292
•
Ophthalmology
Furey, Catherine MD486 Myers, Kevin MD488
Nichols, John MD481
Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD
482
Schear, Matthew DO482
Optometrist
Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMET-
RIST489
Orthopaedic Surgery
Gotesman, Alan MD296
Otolaryngology
Otolai yligology
De Serres, Lianne MD300
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 <b>Physical Medicine &amp; Rehabilita-</b>
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 Physical Medicine & Rehabilita- tion
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 Physical Medicine & Rehabilita- tion Rosenberg, Samuel DO356
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 Physical Medicine & Rehabilita- tion Rosenberg, Samuel DO356 Physical Therapist
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356 Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301 Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356 Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD462  Rpeech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352 Karp, Michael MA352
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352 Karp, Michael MA352 Klein, Hinda BS352
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352 Karp, Michael MA352 Klein, Hinda BS353
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352 Karp, Michael MA352 Klein, Hinda BS352
De Serres, Lianne MD300 Lando, Tali MD301  Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Rosenberg, Samuel DO356  Physical Therapist Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS308 Greenstein, Mordicai BS313 Neiditz, Nancy BS318  Podiatrist Chae, Susan DPM357 Mand, Alex DPM359 Schulman, Andrea DPM359  Psychology Benisz, Mark PSYD462  Rheumatology Weitz, Zeev MD211  Speech-Language Pathologist Field, Feigl BS352 Karp, Michael MA352 Klein, Hinda BS353

TOTUDA
Internal Medicine
Oduyela, Mary MD19
Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD46
Oke, Benjamin MD19
<b>Obstetrics And Gynecology</b>
Babalola, Gbolagade DO286

## **Extended Hours Index**

You can find a provider who has longer office hours in this index by searching by counties, then by speciality and provider name. You may then call the selected provider to determine the extended office hours.

For the most up-to-date listing of network providers, visit our website at www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY.

Dutchess	Cardiology	Stent, Sabrina NP
	Ather, Kashif MD61	Tighe, John MD67
Addiction Psychiatry	Bewley, Benoit MD61-62	Cardiovascular And Vascular
Markarian, Marylinn MD402	Brown, Randolph MD62	Surgery
	Burns, Stephen NP62	Axelrod, Howard MD67
Advanced Heart Failure & Trans-	Camastro, Michelle NP62	Goyal, Arun MD67
plant Cardiology	Chaudhry, Waseem MD62	Lucas, Anne NP67
Bhinder, Jasjit MD59	Choudhry, M Saleem MD 62	Mangi, Abeel MD67-68
Aids/Hiv Specialist	Choudry, Maddipoti MD62	Mateo, Romeo MD68
Aids/Hiv Specialist	Cohen, Gary MD62	Patton, Byron MD68
Feinstein, Stuart MD59	Foster, Shyna NP62	Saltzberg, Stephanie MD 68
Allergy & Immunology	Frenkel, Daniel MD63	Sedore, Dina NP68
Hugh, Michael MD59	Gass, Alan MD63	364616, 21114 141
Resnick, David MD59	Gillen, Erin NP63	Cardiovascular Disease
	Gundeck, Ethan MD63	Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD 68
Applied Behavioral Analysis	Haleem, Kamran MD63	Campo, Aarti MD68
Casper, Jeannine ABA402	Hammoud, Ali MD63	Chhabra, Lovely MD68-69
Hidalgo, Joshwin ABA402	Harrison, Mark MD63	Choudry, Subbarao MD69
Neuner, Stephanie ABA402	Imperato-Wilber, Jaymie NP 64	Doshi, Jay MD69
	Intwala, Sunny MD64	Essa, Yasin MD69
Audiology	Jacobson, Jason MD64	Gorwara, Simon MD69
Axelrod, Robin AUD59	Joshi, Sandeep MD64	Harrison, Mark MD69
Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD 59	Katz, Gregory MD64	Jafar, M MD69
Cerrone, Carmelina MA59	Laico, Colleen NP64	Jaglan, Akshar DO69
Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD59	Larsen, Sayaka NP64	Jha, Sanjaya MD70
Franky, Sarah AUD59	Lazar, Stephen MD64	Kaghazian, Maria MD70
Harrison, Kelle MS59	Levin, Sarah MD64	Kantaros, Louis MD70-71
Hoffman, Jessica AUD59	Levine, Elliot MD64-65	Kantrowitz, Niki MD71
Lileika, Nada MA60	Ling, Julie MD65	Keller Jones, Lizbeth NP71
Murdolo, Amanda AUD60	Longo, Tara NP65	Kroll, Douglas MD71
Russo, Stephanie AUD60	Lucas, Anne NP65	Lee, William MD71
Sullivan, Amanda AUD60	Lyons, James MD65	Messina, Anthony MD71
Tschorn, Francesca AUD60	Malhotra, Divya MD65	Murphy, Jonathan MD71
Turner, Amber AUD60	Mondal, Pratik MD65	Nag, Tonusri DO71
Zory, Kathleen AUD60	Moscicki, Rachel NP65	Naqvi, Syed MD71-72
Cardiac Electrophysiology	Mulcahy, Stephanie NP65	Narayan, Rajeev MD72
Frenkel, Daniel MD60	Nagvi, Syed MD66	Nathanson, Gary MD72
Hoch, Ethan MD60	Pacenza, Gladys NP66	Oconnell, Patricia NP72
Levin, Sarah MD60	Pan, Stephen MD66	Ojha, Chandra MD72-73
Respass, John MD60-61	Pillai, Nisha MD66	Patel, Mehul MD73
Varanasi, Sankar MD61	Pollack, Cary MD66	Patel, Shalin MD73
varanasi, sankar ivib	Portelli, Paula NP66	Petersen, Lena NP73
Cardio-Thoracic	Rainaldi, Patricia NP66	Portelli III, John MD73
Awaka, Sunday NP61	Rehman, Asif MD67	Rahman, Mahboobur MD 73
Bennett, Joanne NP61	Respass, John MD67	Ratchford, Leah NP73
Kenny, Geraldine NP61	Schmidt, Jennifer NP67	Schaefer, Benjamin MD73
Lettera, James MD61	Sokol, Sergio MD67	Sevilla Cazes, Jonathan MD 73
Weigel, Tracey MD61	Solomon, Lawrence MD 67	Shah, Falak MD73
	•	

Dutchess - cont.         Largus, Ellin Wasw         405           Shah, Niravkumar MD         74           Sherman, Marc MD         74           Shikari, Munir MD         74           Shikari, Munir MD         74           Shikari, Munir MD         74           Shewack, Daniel MD         74           Yasanasi, Sankar MD         74           Vrobel, Rachel NP         74           Vrobel, Rachel NP         74           Very, Michael MD         74           Very, Kik Sum RD         75           Certified Diabetes Educator         75           Wu, Chik Sum RD         527           Certified Social Worker         75           Ahuja, Priyanka MSW         406           Aragon, Linda MSW         406           Aragon, Linda MSW         402           Berker, Alda MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Barta, Adam MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         407           Salam, Lurans MSW         407           Salam, Lurans MSW         407           Salam, Kurans MSW         407           Salar, Jamaski, Aman MSW		Langue Frin MCM/	Carpar Cragan, DC 75
Shah, Niravkumar MD	Dutchess - cont.	Langus, Erin MSW	Garner, Gregory DC
Sherman, Marc MD         74         Lowe, Jennifer MSW         406           Spexak, Daniel MD         74         Manaa, Michael MSW         406           Spexak, Daniel MD         74         Maranas, Michael MSW         406           Thanneer, Latha MD         74         Maranasi, Sankar MD         74           Vrobel, Rachel NP         74         Moss, Alan MSW         406           Vrobel, Rachel NP         74         Mulicr, Jacqueline MSW         406           Vern, Michael MD         74-74         Moss, Alan MSW         406           Vern, Michael MD         74-74-75         Mulicr, Jacqueline MSW         406           Certified Diabetes Educator         Vul, Ciki Sum RD         527           Certified Social Worker         Aluja, Priyanka MSW         406           Aluja, Priyanka MSW         402           Aragon, Linda MSW         402           Bekker, Aida MSW         403           Beran, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Garlison, Sari MSW         403           Saland, Jesse MSW         407           Serik MSW         408           Subry, Stephen MSW         403			
Shikari, Munir MD		·	Strange, Robert DC
Spexack, Daniel MD         .74         Mathias, Kimberley MSW         406         Awasum, Michael MD         .75           Thanneer, Latha MD         .74         Molloy, Margarer MSW         .406         Moss, Alan MSW         .406           Vrobel, Rachel NP         .74         Moss, Alan MSW         .406         Moss, Alan MSW         .406           Zananski, Amber NP         .75         Muler, Jacqueline MSW         .406         Moller, Jacqueline MSW         .406           Certified Diabetes Educator         Wu, Chik Sum RD         .527         Mydick-Haller, Alson MSW         .406         Oglivie, Vassell MSW         .406         Olky, Nader MD         .75           Certified Diabetes Educator         Wu, Chik Sum RD         .527         Oglivie, Vassell MSW         .406         Oglivie, Vassell MSW         .406         Olky, Nader MD         .75           Certified Social Worker         Ahuja, Priyanka MSW         .402         Antonelli MSW         .406         .406         .401         .406         .401         .406         .401         .406         .401         .401         .401         .401         .402         .402         .403         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404         .404			Clinical Pathology
Steckman, David MD			_ ·
Thanneer_Latha MD			
Warshel NP			
Wrobel, Rachel NP			
Ven, Michael MD         74-75 Zananski, Amber NP         Muniz, Glendalee MSW         406 Mydick-Haller, Alisan MSW         406 Mydick-Haller, Alisan MSW         406 Oglivie, Vassell MSW         407 Antonelli, Kelvin MSW         407 Aragon, Linda MSW         402 Aragon, Linda MSW         402 Aragon, Linda MSW         403 Aragon, Sari MSW         404 Aragon, Sari MSW         404 Aragon, Sari MSW         404 Aragon, Sari MSW         404 Aragon, Sari MSW         405 Aragon, S			
Authors   Amber NP   75   Certified Diabetes Educator   Wu, Chik Sum RD   527   Certified Social Worker   Ahuja, Priyanka MSW   402   Antonelli, Kelvin MSW   402   Antonelli, Kelvin MSW   402   Aragon, Linda MSW   403   Berrardo, Doris MSW   403   Cadicamo, Bryan MSW   404   Carlo Emphre MSW   404   Carlo Emphre MSW   404   Carlo Emphre MSW   405   Carlo Emphre MSW   404   Carlo Emphre MSW   404   Carlo Emphre MSW   405   Carlo Emphre MSW   406   Carlo Emphre MSW   406   Carlo Emphre MSW   406   Carlo Emphre MSW   407   Carlo Emphre MSW   408   Carlo Emphre MSW   409   Carlo Emphre MSW			
Certified Diabetes Educator   Wu, Chik Sum RD			
Certified Diabetes Educator Wu, Chik Sum RD  527  Certified Social Worker Ahuja, Priyanka MSW  A02 Antonelli, Kelvin MSW  402 Antonelli, Kelvin MSW  402 Barta, Adam MSW  402 Barta, Adam MSW  403 Berrardo, Doris MSW  403 Berrardo, Doris MSW  403 Berman, Frances MSW  403 Bunt, Kelly MSW  403 Carlson, Sari MSW  403 Carlson, Sari MSW  403 Daponte, Carole MSW  403 Daponte, Carole MSW  403 David, Abraham MSW  403 Desanna, Jeanne MSW  404 Deutsch, Barbara MSW  404 Disanza, Deborah MSW  405 Dires, Cristian ASW  406 Dires, Cristian ASW  407 Colon & Rectal Surgery Bendl, Ryan DO  76 Choi, John MD  76 Choi, John MSW  407 Comrell Rue, Vor Cau, Nan Do  8ender, Ratherine MSW  407 Santora, MSW  407 Santora,	Zananski, Amber NP		
Certified Social Worker	Certified Diabetes Educator		Znu, Yijun IVID76
Certified Social Worker Ahuja, Priyanka MSW 402 Antonelli, Kelvin MSW 402 Aragon, Linda MSW 402 Bekker, Aida MSW 403 Berrardo, Doris MSW 403 Berrardo, Doris MSW 403 Berman, Frances MSW 403 Berman, Frances MSW 403 Bunt, kelly MSW 403 Carlson, Sari MSW 403 Carlson, Sari MSW 403 Dammeyer, Denise MSW 403 Dawid, Abraham MSW 403 David, Abraham MSW 403 Dewadaler, Elyse MSW 403 Dewadaler, Elyse MSW 404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Franadez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Franadez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Gallon, Jacqueline MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Herman, Linda MSW 405 Henson, Tabitha MSW 405 Herman, Linda MSW 405 Henson, Tabitha MSW 405 Herman, Linda MSW 405 Henson, Tabitha MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Caranique MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson MSW 406 John MSW 406 Johnson MSW 406 Johnson MSW 406 Johnson MSW 406 Johns			Clinical Social Worker
Certified Social Worker         Ahuja, Priyanka MSW         402           Antonelli, Kelvin MSW         402           Antonelli, Kelvin MSW         402           Barta, Adam MSW         402           Bekker, Aida MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Berman, Frances MSW         403           Cadicamo, Bryan MSW         403           Carlson, Sari MSW         403           Carlson, Sari MSW         403           Dammeyer, Denise MSW         403           Daydoff, Jeffrey MSW         403           Demadaler, Elyse MSW         404           Disanza, Deborah MSW         404           Disanza, Deborah MSW         404           Disanza, Deborah MSW         404           Pila, Jazebeth MSW         404           Giul, Jacqueline MSW         404           Gould, Allison MSW         404           Giul, Jacqueline MSW         404           Parish, Liberty         405           Spirta, Liberty         407           Surval, Jiriam MSW         409           Mall, Jacceline MSW         404	VVu, CIIIK 3uiii ND327	Olivencia, Nellia MSW406	
Antonelli, Kelvin MSW	Certified Social Worker	Pallone, Danielle MSW 406-407	THIS 53, 30 Harman 1913 9 1
Antonelli, Kelvin MSW		Parrish, Loretta MSW407	Colon & Rectal Surgery
Aragon, Linda MSW         402         Quinones, Viviana MSW         407         Rich, Karen MSW         407         Addrown MSW         408         Addrown MSW         408<		Portugal, Sonia MSW407	
Barta, Adam MSW         402         Rich, Karen MSW         407           Bekker, Aida MSW         403         Roessel, Katherine MSW         407           Berardo, Doris MSW         403         Rosenberg, Marilyn MSW         407           Berman, Frances MSW         403         Services           Bunt, Kelly MSW         403         Saland, Jesse MSW         407           Cadicamo, Bryan MSW         403         Saland, Jesse MSW         407           Carlson, Sari MSW         403         Salom, Perry MSW         407           Daponte, Carole MSW         403         Soctt, Sondra MSW         408           David, Abraham MSW         403         Soctt, Sondra MSW         408           Deamadler, Elyse MSW         403         Shingala, Yogesh MSW         408           Desanna, Jeanne MSW         404         Shingala, Yogesh MSW         408           Disloutchess Dialysis Inc         527           Central New York Eye Center, Ltd         Solomon, Barbara MSW         408           Spiro, Diane MSW         408         Spiro, Diane MSW         408           Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW         404         Spiro, Diane MSW         408           Galva, Lauren MSW         404         Spiro, Diane MSW         409      <			
Bekker, Aida MSW         403         Berardo, Doris MSW         403         Rosenberg, Marilyn MSW         407           Berman, Frances MSW         403         Ruiz, Milagros MSW         407           Bunt, Kelly MSW         403         Saland, Jesse MSW         407           Carlson, Sari MSW         403         Santora, Debra MSW         407           Carlson, Sari MSW         403         Santora, Debra MSW         407           Dammeyer, Denise MSW         403         Scott, David MSW         408           Daylo, Abraham MSW         403         Scott, Sondra MSW         408           Davidoff, Jeffrey MSW         403         Shelkowitz, Russell MSW         408           Desanna, Jeanne MSW         404         Shelkowitz, Russell MSW         408           Desanna, Jeanne MSW         404         Smith, Katherine MSW         408           Deitr, Lori MSW         404         Spiro, Diane MSW         408           Forrandez, Elizabeth MSW         404         Spiro, Diane MSW         408           Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW         404         Spraker, Christina MSW         409           Gallo, Jacqueline MSW         404         Franciace MSW         404           Galwa, Lauren MSW         405         Houdson, Tabitha MSW			
Berardo, Doris MSW 403 Berman, Frances MSW 403 Bunt, Kelly MSW 404 Bunts, Bunt, MSW 404 Bunt, Bunt, MSW 405 Bunt, MSW 404 Bunt, MSW 405 Bunt, MSW 408 Bunt	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Roessel, Katherine MSW 407	
Berman, Frances MSW 403 Bunt, Kelly MSW 403 Cadicamo, Bryan MSW 403 Carlson, Sari MSW 403 Carlson, Sari MSW 403 Dammeyer, Denise MSW 403 Daponte, Carole MSW 403 David Abraham MSW 403 Dewadaler, Elyse MSW 403-404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Deitsch, Barbara MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Fran, Faith MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Helrer, Mary MSW 405 Helrer, Mary MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Honson, Tabitha MSW 405 Honson, Tabitha MSW 405 Horeard, Kristina MSW 405 Horeard, Kristina MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Hotchkiss Author 405	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·		Comprehensive Specialty Clinic
Saland, Jesse MSW			Services
Cadicamo, Bryan MSW 403 Carlson, Sari MSW 403 Dammeyer, Denise MSW 403 Daponte, Carole MSW 403 David, Abraham MSW 403 Demadaler, Elyse MSW 403-404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Errandez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Erina, Faith MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Henson, Tabitha MSW 405 Honson, Katherine MSW 405 Honson, Katherine MSW 405 Honson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Kott, David MSW 408 Scott, Avan 408 Scott, Avan 8408 Shisla, Wall 80 Shiskle, Wall 80 Shigal, Wall 80 Shigal, Wa			21 Reade Place Asc LLC527
Carlson, Sari MSW			
Dammeyer, Denise MSW 403 Daponte, Carole MSW 403 David, Abraham MSW 403 David, Abraham MSW 403 Demadaler, Elyse MSW 404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Deisanza, Deborah MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Diritz, Lori MSW 404 Dritz, Lori MSW 404 Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Eranadez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Fay, Stephen MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Giwa, Lauren MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Hankins, Leroy MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Kline, MSW 408 Shilkaw			
Daponte, Carole MSW	1		
David, Abraham MSW			
Davidoff, Jeffrey MSW		,	
Demadaler, Elyse MSW 403-404 Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Deutsch, Barbara MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Distanza, Deborah MSW 404 Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Fay, Stephen MSW 404 Fanandez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Galano, Michael MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Giwa, Lauren MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Jackson, Dorothy MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Cissanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Smith, Katherine MSW 408 Solomon, Barbara MSW 408 Spiro, Diane MSW 409 Thudson Valley Edath Care Inc Diane MSW 409 Hudson Valley Edath Care Inc	1	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	-
Desanna, Jeanne MSW 404 Deutsch, Barbara MSW 404 Disanza, Deborah MSW 404 Dritz, Lori MSW 404 Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Fay, Stephen MSW 404 Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Hankins, Leroy MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Knim MSW 408 Solomon, Barbara MSW 408 Knim Row 408 Spraker, Christina MSW 408 Spittal, Lisa MSW 408 Spittal, 408 Spittal, 408 Spittal 408 Spit			
Deutsch, Barbara MSW			
Disanza, Deborah MSW			
Dritz, Lori MSW			
Ellison, Kim MSW 404 Fay, Stephen MSW 404 Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Galano, Michael MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Hankins, Leroy MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Kline, MSW 405 Kline MSW 405 Kline MSW 409 Kline MSW 409		•	
Fay, Stephen MSW	· ·		Hudson River Health Care Inc
Fernandez, Elizabeth MSW 404 Fina, Faith MSW 404 Galano, Michael MSW 404 Gallo, Jacqueline MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 404 Gould, Allison MSW 405 Hankins, Leroy MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Jones, Cheranique MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Karian MSW 409 Kline MS			D/B/A Sun River Health527
Fina, Faith MSW			Hudson Valley Endoscopy Center
Galano, Michael MSW			
Gallo, Jacqueline MSW			
Giwa, Lauren MSW		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	, -
Gould, Allison MSW 404-405 Gutterman, Linda MSW 405 Hankins, Leroy MSW 405 Heller, Mary MSW 405 Herman, Jay MSW 405 Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW 405 Howard, Kristina MSW 405 Jackson, Dorothy MSW 405 Johnson, Katherine MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405 Kline, Mary MSW 405  Gutterman, Linda MSW 405 Hom, William MSW 409 Thom, William MSW 409 Vasquez, Jose MSW 409 Verma, Kamlesh MSW 409 Weiss, Gordon MSW 409 Weiss, Gordon MSW 409 Williams, Donna MSW 409 Williams, Robert MSW 409 Williams, Robert MSW 409 Williams, Robert MSW 409 Witt, Lenore MSW 410 Zayani, Mary MSW 410 Rodriguez, Tammy MA 410 Zaiter, Madelline MS 410 Zaiter, Madelline MS 410		·	
Gutterman, Linda MSW			
Hankins, Leroy MSW		,	
Heller, Mary MSW			
Henson, Tabitha MSW			
Herman, Jay MSW			
Hotchkiss, Lisa MSW			Associates LLC528
Howard, Kristina MSW			Councelor
Jackson, Dorothy MSW405 Johnson, Katherine MSW405 Jones, Cheranique MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405 Kline and the state of the			
Johnson, Katherine MSW405 Jones, Cheranique MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405  Chiropractor Amadas Thomas DC410 Zaiter, Madelline MS410			
Jones, Cheranique MSW405 Kline, Mary MSW405 Chiropractor Amadas Thomas DC Zaiter, Madelline MS410			
Kline, Mary MSW		Zayatti, iviaty ivi5vv410	
Kille, Mary 1939	Jones, Cheranique MSW405	Chiropractor	
Koskos, Barbara MSW405   / Milodes, Mollida De			Zaiter, iviadelline ivis410
	Koskos, Barbara MSW405	/ modeo, momas be/5	

Dutchess cont	Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS494	Jaiani, Lasha MD79
Dutchess - cont.	Halabian, Elnaz DDS494	Kabigting, Filamer MD79
Critical Cara Madiaina Internal	Hofmann, Kathleen DDS494	Kaminetsky, Joshua MD 79
Critical Care Medicine Internal	Huang, Jeffrey DDS495	Kezis, Jeffrey MD79
Apedo, Matthew MD76	Jabbour, Nizam DDS495	Mannam, Harshitha MD79
Erdreich, Brett MD	Jacob, Susanna DDS495	Matatova, Marina DO79
Guerrero, Melanie MD76	Jung, Junho DDS495	Mitchell, Krystal MD79
Khan, Zubair MD76	Kang, Hyun Woo DDS495	Nia, John MD80
Lam, Pang MD	Karounos, Maria DDS495	Saluja, Sandeep MD80
Matela, Ajsza MD76	Kaufman, Steven DDS495	Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD80
Merrill, Richard DO76	Kavuri, Jyothi DDS 495-496	Warycha, Melanie MD80
Murtuza, Magbool MD76	Kesselman, Neil DDS496	Xing, Yiping MD80
Panchabhai, Tanmay MD76	Kirshenbaum, David DDS496	Zeltser, Ross MD80
Ritter, Steven MD77	Koh, Joon-Yong DMD496	
Critical Caro Modicino Surgary	Kumar, Joseph DDS496	Dermatopathology
Critical Care Medicine Surgery	Lee, Theodore DDS496	Kabigting, Filamer MD80
Carlson, Amanda MD	Leibowitz, Eric DDS496	
Chaar, Mitchell MD77	Maddalena, Gregory DDS497	Diagnostic Radiology
Dalal, Setu DO	Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS497	Abadir, Adel MD80
Elsawy, Osama DO77	Mathew, Rekha DMD497	Birney, Alan MD80-81
Flashburg, Erika DO77	Mclaughlin, Robert DDS497	Calvert, Alexander MD81
Froula, Gabriel MD77	Mills, Erica DDS498	Cooper, Nancy MD81
Genelus-Dominque, Elvita DO 77	Mootabar, Nava DDS498	Daniel, Dalton MD81
Meytes, Vadim DO77	Moskovic, Ethan DDS498	Fox, Kenneth MD81-82
Novetsky, Akiva MD78	Nabatian, Azadeh DDS498	Herman, Mira MD82
Vargas, Maria NP78		Hsu, Daniel MD82-83
Vinces, Fausto DO78	Nesheiwat, Victor DDS498	Jaspan, Oren MD83
Cytopathology	Nevid, Mark DDS498	Kotinsley, Benjamin MD83
Csury, Laszlo MD78	Patel, Milap DDS498	Kurian, Jessica MD83
CSury, Laszio IVID76	Rafiq, Najma DDS498	Kurz, Evan DO83
Dentist	Rondon, Betty DDS 498-499	Kyriakakos, Christopher MD84
Adams, Andrew DDS491	Santostefano, Anthony DDS 499	Lau, Vincent MD84
Akhtar, Zakia DDS491	Schlissel, Michael DDS499	Llewellyn, Kathleen MD84
Alvarez, Jesus DDS491	Seyena-Susu, Theodore DDS . 499	Logiurato, Brendan MD84-85
Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD 491	Shadman, Sadredine DMD499	Mohabir, Anthony MD85
Ayuko, Vincent DDS491	Siegel, Justin DDS499	Panghaal, Vikash MD85
Barry, Christine DMD 491-492	Sitler, Christine DDS 499-500	Springer, Scott DO85
Bauer, Lloyd DDS492	Stucker, Derik DDS500	Waldman, Michael MD85
Belgrade, Mila DMD492	Sundaram, Padma DMD500	Yeisley, Christopher MD85
Browne, John DDS492	Sung, Jin DMD500	Zhang, Yiping MD85-86
Callaghan, Steven DMD492	Telisma, Victoria DMD500	
Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS492	Vig, Inderjitsingh DDS501	Durable Medical Equipment
Chernin, Marina DDS492	Waldman, Eric DMD501	Fishkill Plains Pharmacy Inc DBA
Choi, Howard DDS492	Waldman, Larry DDS501	Medicap Pharmacy527
Choudhary, Yuvika DDS493	Wang, Xiang DDS501	Medstar Surgical & Breathing
Chung, Jin DDS493	Washington, John DDS501	Equipment, Inc527
Cosden, Arthur DDS493	Dermatology	New Generation Hair Replace-
De Leon, Joseph DMD493	Al Shaer, Mays MD78	ment DBA Dream Wigs Boutique
Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS493	Austin, Craig MD78	
Ennabi, Haitham DDS493	Belaidi, Marisa MD78	527
Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS 493-494	Campton, Kristina MD78	Emergency Medicine/Critical
Friedman, Robert DMD494		Care/Trauma Care
Goldsmith, Matthew DDS494	Charles, Carlos MD78	Abraham, Joel DO86
Gordon, Howard DDS494	Hoffman, Cindy DO79	Abubaker, Syed MD86
Gruffi, Conor DDS494	Hughes, Melville MD79	Abubaker, Syed MD86 Ahari, Shahram MD86
Grain, Conor DD3494 	Hulur, Imge MD79	Ajbani, Keyur MD86
		// // // // // // // // // // // // //

	Cumaar Dahin ND 01	Maara David MD
Dutchess - cont.	Gumaer, Robin NP91	Moore, David MD96
Amarteifio, Francis MD86	Gutterson, Glen MD91	Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP 96
Apsan, Jennifer MD86	Hall, Karin NP91	Naderi, Sassan MD96
Azmy, Christeen DO86	Hanafi, Walid MD91	Naparst, Thomas MD96
Barone, Ingrid NP86	Harmon, Jessica MD91	Natal, Brenda MD96
Basdeo, Donald NP86	Haydt, Melissa NP92	Natale, Ryan MD96-97
	Hazlitt, Melissa MD92	Nazziola, Eric MD97
Baux-Johnson, Jamie MD86	Heslinga, Matthew MD92	Ndille, Tessa DO97
Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD86-87	Hirko, Mark MD92	Neifeld, Gary MD97
Benjamin, Johanne MD87	Ho, Susana MD92	Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD 97
Berliner, Brett MD87	Hosain, Fatima MD92	Nickles, Leroy MD97
Bilgen, Ozlem MD87	Hughes, Kristin MD92	Nidorf, David MD97
Bindra, Marushka MD87	Intissar, Amne NP92	Norman, Kathleen MD97
Blagbrough, Brendan DO87	Issley, Steven MD92	Nunez, Randolph MD97
Bleich, Lila NP87	Iwaniw, Ihor Alex MD92	Nwoke, Uloaku NP97-98
Bonnet, Andre DO87	Jaiyeola, Bola NP92	Oconnor, Brandon MD98
Borenstein, Marc MD87	Johnson, Malcolm MD93	Otts, Nicholas MD98
Bortell, Natalia NP87	Kabbash, Barbara NP93	Papish, Mark MD98
Bradley, Sheldon NP87	Kalathivila, Dominic NP93	Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP98
Brooks, Francine MD88	Kaplan, Stanley MD93	Parsa, Tania MD98
Bruck, Isaac MD88	Kazos, Alexander MD93	Patel, Raviraj MD98
Brutus, Sargine MD88	Keene, John MD93	Pazhayampallil, Jesil MD98
Brutus-Bush, Rachelle NP88	Kelly, Stephen DO93	Perry-Hoffstatter, Brittany DO 98
Caban Rivera, Rafael MD88	Kemp, Laurel NP93	Petricek, Ursula NP98-99
Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP .88	Kennedy, Derek MD93	Pinero, Joseph MD99
Cecil, Jesse MD88	Khan, Zubair MD93	Pintado, Erin NP99
Cespedes, Victoria MD88	Khankhel, Nauman MD94	Pizzitola, Gina MD99
Chasin, Alexander MD88	Kubert, Jason MD94	Plansky, Jason MD99
Chaudhry, Kanwal MD89	Kurtz, Norma MD94	Poncher, Evan MD99
Chiera, Patricia NP89	Kwok, Yong DO94	Prince, Kristen NP99
Choudri, Ambreen MD89	LA, Daniel MD94	Propersi, Marco DO99
Clayton, Kerri DO89	Lacheney, Bethany NP94	Ramnarine, Mityanand MD 99
Cocuzza, Tina MD89	Lee, Andrew MD94	Regan, Allison MD99
Cohen, Álexander MD89	Lee, Sean DO94	Rizzo, Andrew MD99
Colantoni, Matthew DO89	Lepp, Daniel MD94	Rodriguez, Nearco NP99
Corinaldi, Chalene MD89	Leuchten, Scott DO94	Rogotzke, Cyle MD 99-100
Cruci, Nicole NP89	Litvak, Ilya DO94	Ruvo, Anthony MD100
Cudjoe, Edinam NP89-90	Lobosco, Matthew MD95	Saltzman, Maya MD100
Cunningham, Christine NP90	Madore, Gigi MD95	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD 100
Datiashvili, Otar MD90	Maenza, Nicholas DO95	Schneid, Sharona MD100
Dethomas, Eleanor MD90	Makker, Tanveer MD95	Schori, Erez MD100
Diamond, Jay MD90	Maldonado, Andres MD95	Sehrawat, Sidhant NP100
Diescher, Marissa NP90	Manierre, Steven DO95	Sharma, Raman NP100
Dittrich, Freya DO90	Markenson, David MD95	Sharma, Samar MD100
Dolgov, Anna-Marie NP90	Marra, Kelly NP95	Sidhu, Ravinder MD101
Dyson, Duane MD90		Simonson, Erik MD101
Elahi, Ershad MD90	Mascia, Angelo DO95	
Engelhart, Heather MD90	Mastandrea, Domenico DO95 Mckenna, Linda NP95	Soha, Walter MD101 Stamberg, Eric MD101
Felice, Joseph MD91		
Fil, Laura DO91	Mcknight, Aminata NP95	Stillman, Bess MD101
Gaer, Sasha NP91	Menna, Michael DO96	Taylor, Meleta NP
Glik, Gayle MD91	Miano, Jennifer NP96	Teitz, Leonard MD101
Goyal, Pratima MD91	Midgley, Stephanie MD96	Templeton, David MD101
Gray, Nicole NP91	Miller, Alan MD96	Tobey, Richard MD101
Greenblatt, Robert MD91	Miller, Daniel DO96	Tonery, Jessica NP
Greenblatt, Nobelt WD91	Miranda, Annie MD96	Tornatore, Angela NP101

Dutchess - cont.	Cherian, Jincy DO2	Marici, Kathleen DO5
	Chernack, Andrew MD2	Mazzei, John NP10
Trivedi, Maulik MD102	Chua, Justin MD2	Mccallum, Alomie NP10
Turvey, Karen NP102	Cook, Marceline NP8	Mccarthy, Claire MD5
Unadkat, Deven DO102	Costley, Scott DO2	Melin, Tamar NP10
Van Dunk, Victorio NP102	Creech, Charlotte MD2	Micker, Deirdre NP10-11
Venitelli, Zeah MD102	Creft, Nikesha NP8	Midwood, Dorinda DO5
Vyas, Nimisha DO102	Degroat, Kathryn MD3	Miller, Marilyn NP11
Walker, Amber DO102	Dellosso, John MD3	Minei Costley, Elizabeth DO5
Weber, Emily MD102	Desa, Kenneth MD3	Mullaney, Magen NP11
Willms, Paul NP102	Dietrich, Aaron DO3	Naik, Chandra MD5-6
Wilson, William MD 102-103	Dweck, Robert MD3	Nesheiwat, Lena MD6
Wolf, Daniel DO103	Ellis, Robin NP8	Odondi, Carolyne NP11
Wolstein, Jesse MD103	Elting, Nicole NP8	Owens, Delysa NP11
Womble, Ina NP103	Espana, Jorge MD3	Page, Dorothy MD6
Woodkotch, David MD103	Evangelista, Austin NP9	Paolilli, Eric NP11
Wu, Michael MD103	Even, Loras DO3	Paguet, Mary NP11
Yeh, Amy DO103	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD3	Pedevillano, Frank DO6
	Fakhoury, Tina NP9	Petersen, Lena NP11
Endocrinology & Metabolism		· ·
Apedo, Margaret MD103	Fitzgerald, Daniel MD3	Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO 6
Brutsaert, Erika MD103	Foster, Teresa DO3	Pope, Ronald DO6
Fairclough, Petagay NP . 103-104	Foy, Bridget DO4	Powell, Sovan MD6
Gibbs, Niah NP104	Garber, Helen NP9	Quaglino, Jill NP11
Goldberg, Michael MD104	Gioia, Dorothy NP9	Rizvi, Seema MD6
Madhusudan, Shuchee MD 104	Goodrich, Anita MD4	Robinson, Thomas MD6
Mullally, Jamie MD104	Goulbourne, Oneil NP9	Rogers, Nadja NP11
Nath, Chithranjan MD104	Greene, Alison NP9	Rusek, Jamie NP11
Thompson-Badamosi, Tanya MD	Greene, Nyonnoweh MD4	Ruta, Linda NP11
104	Gumaer, Robin NP9	Sanchez, Marta MD6
104	Hampton, Duane NP9	Sanders, Bruce MD6
Family Medicine	Harris, Heather NP9	Shah, Kishori MD7
Friedman, Jodi MD104	Harvey, Lex NP9	Shoesmith, Amy NP11
Gork, Ahmet MD1	Hoben, Jennifer NP10	Sigalas, Eleanor NP12
Rizvi, Seema MD104	Holland, Robert MD4	Simpson, Sonia DO7
	Hoolihan, Eunice MD4	Singleton, Elena NP12
Family Practice	Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP 10	Softness, Anita MD7
Adedokun, Olanrewaju MD1	lorgu, Bogdan MD4	Sonnad, Shantala MD7
Afzal, Saba MD1	lorgu, Ruxandra MD4	Stamberg, Eric MD7
Ahuja, Anahita DO1	Irish Liebowitz, Kristi NP 10	Tantri, Rachel NP12
Ali-Pennock, Vanessa DO1	Jellett, Carol MD4	Tatsapaugh, Gloria NP12
Arias, Annamaria DO1	Jerome, Maritza DO4	Than, Than MD7
Aye, Zaw MD1	John, Smitha NP10	Virk, Gurvinder NP12
Bacon, Hank DO1	Johnson, Charles DO4	Walker, David MD7
Balutowski, Marek MD1	Jones, Christopher NP10	West, Juliet NP12
Bernard, Kathleen MD2	Kalra, Angeli MD4	Yavari, Roya MD8
Biviano, Naomi NP8	Kelly, Peter DO4	Young, Abraham MD8
Bruenn, Sheena NP8	Krizar, Stephen MD4-5	Yusuf, Rafi DO8
Calderon, Meredith NP8	Kruk, Raymond NP10	Castanantanala
Camastro, Michelle NP8	Lekaj, Pal MD5	Gastroenterology
Carr, Robert MD2	Lindenmeyr, Louise NP10	Ashraf, Khurram DO 104-105
Carro-Kowalcyk, Stephanie MD 2	Littlefield, Brooke DO5	Azizi-Ghannad, Sadra MD 105
Castiglia, Thomas MD2	Littleton, Andrea MD5	Berg, Dana MD105
Chandani, Suresh MD2	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD5	Boonyoo, Anita NP105
Chasin, Zacharias MD2	Lown, Jennifer NP10	Brown-Halbert, Lori NP105
Chen, Hong NP8	Lurio, Joseph MD5	Buffa, Salvatore MD105
	, ,	

		D
Dutchess - cont.	General Surgery	Rosario, Nelson NP117
Burrows, Paul MD 105-106	Abouezzi, Ziad MD111	Shah, Anish MD117
	Abaron, Alon MD111	Stephenson, Lauren NP 117
Cohen, Cynthia MD106	Anderson, Carinne MD111	Sun, Huan Huan MD117
Dean, Robert MD106	Arlow, Samantha NP111	Swan, Ryan MD117
Dhalla, Sameer MD106		Tellagorry, Javier MD117
Dworkin, Brad MD106	Athans, Lindsay NP111	Tewis, Clifford PA118
El Zouhairi, Majed MD106	Awaka, Sunday NP111	Thomas, Sanjay MD118
Elmi, Farshad MD106	Binetti, Brian MD 111-112	Tracey, Jacqueline MD118
Elting, Nicole NP107	Boolbol, Susan MD112	Venitelli, Zeah MD118
Fratepietro, Aimee NP 107	Cepeda, Jody NP112	Vinces, Fausto DO118
Gaddam, Madhavi MD107	Chairlaha MD	Walsh, Jean NP118
Goldstein, Ari MD107	Choi, John MD112	Weinstein, Zoe MD118
Goldwater, Hannah NP 107	Clarky, Caitlin NP112	Winterleitner, Sara NP118
Gorelick, Steven MD107	Clarke, James MD112	Wohlfahrt, Kathleen NP118
Hotchandani, Ravi MD 107	Clarke, Terence MD 112-113	Zale, Gregory MD118
Khurana, Sunil MD 107-108	Curcio, Lisa MD113	Zhadkevich, Michael MD119
Lebovics, Edward MD108	Dawson, Matthew MD113	Zoha, Zubair MD119
Meca, Simona MD108	Farber, Lee DO113	
Momeni, Mojdeh MD108	Flashburg, Erika DO113	General Vascular Surgery
Nikolla, Zana MD108	Franz, Veronica NP113	Babu, Sateesh MD119
Potack, Jonathan MD108	Froula, Gabriel MD113	Bock, Devon MD119
Robortaccio, Raven NP108	Fu, Sophia MD113	Choi, Hung MD119
Rosenzweig, Robert MD 108-109	Giordano, Caitlin NP113	Coleman, David MD119
Sabatino, Melissa NP109	Gorman, Mitchell DO113	Elsagga, Mohamed DO 119-120
Saeed, Nighat NP109	Greenstein, Stuart MD113	Fulton, Joseph MD120
Sargios, Tamer MD109	Hirko, Mark MD113	Hirko, Mark MD120
Schorr-Lesnick, Beth MD109	Jindal, Pawan MD 113-114	Kwon, Jeontaik MD120
Sinha, Smrita MD109	Kiselova, Olga NP114	Laskowski, Igor MD121
Starpoli, Anthony MD109	Kumar, Pranat MD114	Modi, Jayesh MD121
Steckman, Michael MD . 109-110	Labow, Daniel MD114	Qaja, Erion DO121
Tewari, Virendra MD110	Lackaye, Kristen NP114	Shah, Amit MD121
Toyserkani, Farah MD110	Lago Toro, Claudia MD114	Shah, Melissa MD121
Ty, Sin NP110	Lau, Lung MD114	Spirig, Andreas MD121
Varunok, Peter MD110	Lee, Sean DO 114-115	Ventarola, Daniel MD121
Walczyk, Arthur MD 110-111	Lewis, Cleveland MD115	Wengerter, Kurt MD121
Williams, Elizabeth DO111	Lodescar, Rachelle MD115	Gynecologic Oncology
Wolf, David MD111	Mcdonald, Matthew DO115	Magnanini, Kristin NP121
Yick, Frederick MD111	Meytes, Vadim DO115	Martin, Jovana MD121
Conoral Haspital Samisas	Michaluk, Jennifer NP115	Mcelrath, Timothy MD122
General Hospital Services	Minarich, Michael MD115	Metwally, Ayat NP122
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Moscowitz, Michael MD115	Tebolt, Allison NP122
Westchester Medical Center 477	Nakagawa, Shellyann NP115	Timmins, Patrick MD122
Vassar Brothers Hospital477	Neuwirth, Madalyn MD116	111111111113, 1 dti lek ivid
Westchester County Health Care	Nitzkorski, James MD116	Gynecology
Corporation DBA Westchester	Oconnell, Sean NP116	Hardart, Anne MD122
County Medical C, Westchester	Ormont, Michael MD116	White, Barbara DO122
County H477	Oza, Kulin MD116	·
,	Paquet, Mary NP116	Hematology
General Medicine Services	Petchers, Adam MD116	Ahmed, Tauseef MD122
Dutchess Ambulatory Surgical	Phillip, Dennis-Roger MD116	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD122
Center LLC528	Rajan, Swaminathan MD 116	Berenzon, Dmitriy MD123
New York Home X Ray LLC528	Repala, Rohit MD117	Chaudhry, Bareia DO123
,	Richardson, Ashley NP117	Ciaffone, Michael NP123
	Rivera, Ramon MD117	Davidson, Lev MD123

		D  MD
Dutchess - cont.	Institutional Ltc Services	Jee, Paul MD15
Denley, Ryan DO123	And Nursing At Beacon, Vs	Joseph, Jonathan MD15
Harrison, Nicole NP123	_	Kaghazian, Maria MD16
	Servicer At Beaco	Keise, Kay NP16
Kancherla, Ramamohana MD	And Nursing At River Valley, River	Kerr, Christine MD16
	Valley Operati529	Khan, Zubair MD16
Lal, Inder MD124	Ferncliff Nursing Home529	Kulkarni, Subhash MD16
Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP 124	Renaissance Health Care Group	Kurtovic, Edmond MD16-17
Mannese, Samantha NP 124	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Kutler, Charles MD17
Maresca, Michael MD124	Nursing Care Cent529	Lao, Ted MD17
Nelson, John MD124	River Valley Care Center Inc529	Laux, Kirsten NP17
Pathan, Nusrat MD124	Sapphire Nursing At Wappingers	Levine, Elliot MD17
Phillip, Yolanda NP124	LLC529	Lobo, Meera MD17
Rachamalla, Radhika MD 125	The Baptist Home At Brookmeade	Magliulo, Theresa NP17
Reddy, Ramachandra MD125	-	Mallick, Imtiaz MD17
Seiter, Karen MD125	The Center For Behabilitation And	Mantaro, Kathleen MD17
Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP 125	The Center For Rehabilitation And	Mardit, Daniel DO17
Stanforth, Susan NP125	Healthcare At Dutchess LLC529	Mazumdar, Sumita MD 18
Steinberg, Amir MD125	Wingate At Dutchess Inc529	Mazurkiewicz, Rebecca MD 18
Tang, Sheila NP125	Wingate At St Francis DBA	Mckeon, Elisabeth MD18
Treanor, Margaret NP125	Wingate At Beacon529	Merkhan, Samuel MD18
Yousuf, Saad MD125		Nagaraja, Aarathi MD18
	Internal Medicine	Narasimhadevara, Satyanarayana
Home & Community Based	Akhter, Mohammad MD12	MD18
Services	Ali, Mirghani MD12	Nardi, Lorraine MD18
Any-Time Home Care528	Antoine, Christina MD12	Nesheiwat, Ogleh MD18-19
Dutchess County Department Of	Anwar, Asghar MD13	Oduyela, Mary MD19
Healt528	Arnold, Regina NP13	Oke, Benjamin MD19
Premier Home Health Care	Arumugam, Vasanthi MD 13	Okeeffe, Heather NP19
Services, Inc528	Bakhru, Aruna MD13	Orourke, Kyle NP19
	Baxter, Daniel MD13	Otero, Kristina DO19
Hospice And Palliative Medicine	Berta, Gabriella NP13	Park, Hang MD19
Basovich, Anna DO528	Bhutani, Manisha MD13	Patel, Deepesh MD19
Brown, Sarah NP528	Bouchard, Martha MD13	Patil, Pradnya MD19
Desai, Vijay MD528	Byun, Seunghwan MD13	Pavels, Anita MD19-20
Dunne, Mary MD528	Calderon, Meredith NP13	Pomichter, John MD20
Murphy, Brian MD528	Chen, Hong NP13	Popplewell, Claire MD20
Pan, Li DO529	Cho, David MD13	Porrovecchio, Andrea MD 20
Ryan, Bernadette NP529	Choudhry, M Saleem MD 14	Rahman, Gopa MD20
Sager, Lisa MD529	Choudry, Maddipoti MD14	Raza, Syed MD20
	Cluzet, Valerie MD14	Riker, Sheri NP20
Infectious Diseases	Cocina, Amy MD14	Sargios, Amani MD20
Cluzet, Valerie MD126	Cohen, Samuel MD14	Schmidt, Kristie MD20
Feinstein, Stuart MD126	Conde, Usha NP14	Shamian, Benhoor MD1
Gujadhur, Nili MD126	Coyle, Karyi MD14	Silverio, Grace NP20
Kutler, Charles MD126	Das, Akhaya MD14	Sinha, Rabi MD20
Madeo, Jennifer DO126	Davidson, Lev MD14	Sood, Prerna MD20-21
Ng, Maria MD127	Dercola, Kelly MD14	Tack, Marc DO21
Ojeda-Martinez, Hector MD .127	Desai, Aditi MD15	Taha, Omar MD21
Skelly, Michael MD127	Gaesser, Michael MD15	Vyas, Priti MD21
Stokes, Daniela MD127	George, Christopher MD15	Webb Camminati, Camille MD 21
Tack, Marc DO127	Griffin, Eve MD15	Woo, Sunhee MD21
Webb Camminati, Camille MD	Hotchandani, Neeraj MD15	Yang, Shu MD21-22
	Jacobs, Steven DO15	Yanofsky, Andrew MD21-22
Yanofsky, Andrew MD128	Jalaj, Jai MD15	Yousif, Abdalla MD22
		Tousii, Abualla MD22

		Mr/Dd Clinic Treatment Services
	Non-Inpatient Services	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And
Internal	Beacon Community Residence	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc
Chandra, Ruchira MD128	401	DBA Hudson Vall401
Fish, Peter MD128		
Jacobs, Steven DO128	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Nephrology
Interventional Cardiology	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Adler, Stephen MD
Ahmad, Hasan MD128	Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Assante, William MD 136-137 Aziz, Shoib MD137
Bajaj, Rishi MD128	131	Chugh, Savneek MD137
Colandrea, Elisha NP128	Ahari, Shahram MD131	Clunis, Sherri-Ann NP137
Gorwara, Simon MD 128-129	Aming, Jeanean NP 131-132	Coritsidis, George MD137
Hadid, Ahmad MD129	Balutowski, Marek MD132	Dhanyamraju, Susmitha MD . 137
Jafar, M MD129	Bruck, Isaac MD	Dhupar, Shawn MD137
Kantaros, Louis MD 129-130	Bruenn, Sheena NP	Dubey, Anjani MD137
Murphy, Jonathan MD130	Cardenas, Gladys MD132 Cingel, Jessica CNM132	Ghani, Nasimul MD137
Narayan, Rajeev MD130	Cohen, Samuel MD132	Griffiths, Jennifer MD138
Ojha, Chandra MD130	Depoo, Deowchand MD132	Husain, Sara MD138
Shah, Falak MD130	Doyle, Jenny NP132	Kapoor, Aromma MD138
Yen, Michael MD130	Dweck, Robert MD132	Klein, Michael MD138
Maxillofacial Surgery	Dyer, Mary MD132	Lao, Ted MD138
Afshar, Alex MD501	Elsagga, Elizabeth DO133	Lobo, Meera MD138
Al Shetawi, Al Haitham MD501	Fakhouri, Zeiad MD133	Paskey, Rachel NP138
	Garofalo, Matthew MD133	Reddings, Joann NP138
Mental Health Clinic Treatment	Hazlitt, Melissa MD133	Shakouri, Payam MD138
Family Services, Inc401	Heller, Kimberly MD133	Xu, Chang MD138
Mental Health Outpatient	Johnson, Charles DO133	Yang, Shu MD138
Non-Residential Services	Joseph, Jonathan MD133	Neurological Surgery
Beacon Mental Health Clinic .401	Kutler, Charles MD133	Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD529
Dutchess County Department Of	Littleton, Andrea MD134	Alsdorf, Emily NP529
Healt401	Lombardi Desa, Liliana MD134	Cho, Michael MD529
Family Services, Inc401	Lurio, Joseph MD134	Gandhi, Chirag MD530
Hudson Valley Mental Health Inc.	Madore, Gigi MD134	Garell, Paul MD530
401	Mascia, Angelo DO	Gilligan, Jeffrey MD530
Millbrook Mental Health Clinic	Merkhan, Samuel MD134	Kimble, Kelsey NP530
401	Mitchell, John MD	Kinon, Merritt MD530
Poughkeepsie Mental Health	Mullaney, Magen NP134 Nagaraja, Aarathi MD134	Kroff, Angela NP530
	Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD134	Kurian, Christeena MD530
Clinic401	Papish, Mark MD134	Lebovitz, Jonathon MD530
Mental Health Practitioner	Patel, Deepesh MD134	Marcus, Joshua MD531
Bernabe, Laura MS131	Pinnamaneni, Susruth DO 135	Mcnulty, John MD531
Caprioli, Sarah MA131	Pollack, Cary MD135	Mohan, Avinash MD531
Dixon, Amanda MS131	Popplewell, Claire MD135	Patel, Vikas MD531
Kahn, Stephen MA131	Rathore, Varinder MD135	Penn, David MD531
Lombardi, Rita MS131	Rizzo, Andrew MD135	Reyes-Pastorella, Evangeline NP
Morales, Maydeline MS131	Rosenthal, Loren MD135	531
Perry, Ethan MA131	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD135	Santarelli, Justin MD531
Reilly, Justina MS131	Schori, Erez MD135	Sukul, Vishad MD531
Stevens, Brett MS131	Speicher, Julia MD136	Tandon, Adesh MD 531-532 Tyagi, Rachana MD532
Walters, Gichel MS131	Stamberg, Eric MD136	Varghese, Sherine NP532
	Tewari, Virendra MD136	Wainwright, John MD532
	West, Juliet NP136	••• an iverigite, so in ivid
	Yavari, Roya MD136	

	Vieira, Julio MD144	Keltz, Martin MD150
Dutchess - cont.	Vilceus, Antenor MD144	Keplinger, Kenneth MD150
	Wong, Christina PHD144	Kittle, Richard MD150
Neurology	Wright, Paul MD144	l ·
Al-Mufti, Fawaz MD139		Kulbida, Nicholas MD
Alampur, Uma MD139	Wu, Synphen MD 144-145	Lapointe, Lindsey MD
Atalay, Yahya MD139	Zilberman, Igor MD145	Lazo, Bernardita MD
Bauerschmidt, Andrew MD 139	Neuroradiology	Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD 150
Camara, Koulako NP139	Shah, Rajiv MD145	Lucal, Elizabeth MD150
Campbell, Sidjay NP139	Situri, Rujiv ivib	Marsh-Dinham, Keddie MD150
Childs, Timothy NP139	Nutritionist	Mays, Tanya MD150
Chong, Ji Yong MD139	Daou, Rita BS145	Mcdowell, Meredith MD150
Chowdhrey, Naseer MD 139	De Veer, Ilse MS145	Mcmahon, Lauren MD150
Cook, Marceline NP139	Graziano, Stephanie BS 145	Mehta, Jay MD151
Dancour, Elie MD140	Nissen, Nancy BS145	Menon, Sharifa MD151
Danisi, Fabio MD140	Wu, Chik Sum RD145	Nichols, Fred DO151
Dass, Punam MD140	Zangerle, Theresa BS145	Palos, Patricia MD151
David, Shany MD140		Panoff, Carrie DO151
Dohle, Carolin MD140	Obstetrics And Gynecology	Paolucci, Patrice DO151
Flynn, Donna DO140	Agochiya, Jyotika MD145	Pape, Dominique MD151
Gandelman, Stephanie MD140	Arora, Anubha MD145	Richards, Abby DO151
Gitlevich, Tatyana MD 140-141	Athans, Lindsay NP 145-146	Roberts, Nikki MD151
Gorelov, Dmitri DO141	Baez, Jose MD146	Rooney, Danielle MD151
Holmes, Manisha MD141	Barlin, Joyce MD146	Rush, Aisha MD151
Jindal, Surinder MD141	Barrett, John MD146	Ryntz, Timothy MD151
Jones, Jillian NP141	Bentsi-Barnes, Augustus MD 146	Safajou, Chista MD151
Kanchana, Sulada MD141	Berkowitz, Bennett MD146	Saint Jean, Ashanda MD 151-152
Kaur, Gurmeen MD141	Biviano, Naomi NP146	Salem, Azzam MD152
Kemble, Tanesha NP141	Bock, Katja MD 146-147	Sanchez, Marta MD152
Kitago, Tomoko MD141	Bonilla Martir, Migdalia MD 147	Silber, Angela MD152
Koszer, Samuel MD 141-142	Burke, Alexandra MD147	Slatch, Carolyn MD152
Kumar, Keerthana MD142	Ceradini, Nicole MD147	Stahle, Scott MD152
Li, Jin MD142	Cherian, Jincy DO147	Tai, Nhan MD152
Lleva, Paul MD142	Crowder, Janice MD147	Tocco-Stevens, Vanessa NP 152
Marcus, Justin MD142	Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD 147	Treutlein, Scott MD152
Mathew, Rose DO142	Decesare, Raymond MD147	Twist, Laura MD152
Mccallum, Alomie NP142	Dinsmore, Ronald MD147	Wirth, John MD153
Milligan, Tracey MD142	Eckman, Troy MD147	Zeeshan, Quratulain MD 153
Mitchell, Amber MD142	Elsagga, Elizabeth DO148	Zolnik, Lawrence MD153
Naqvi, Syed MD142	Ferreira, Khaldun MD148	Occupational Madiaina (Md Or
Nierenburg, Hida MD143	Finkelstein, Seth MD148	Occupational Medicine (Md Or
Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD 143	Foy, Bridget DO148	Therapist)
Parauda, Sarah MD143	Ganza, Amanda MD148	Zhang, David MD153
Park, Sea Mi MD143	Greene, Nyonnoweh MD148	Occupational Therapist
Patel, Neisha MD143	Guerra, Skye NP148	And Nursing At River Valley, River
Puntambekar, Preeti MD143	Gurewitsch Allen, Edith MD 148	
Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD	Hardart, Anne MD148	Valley Operati
_	Helmandollar, Alyson MD148	Barsky, Emily MS
143	Henderson, Kimberly DO148	Burke, Owen BS
Rosenberg, Jon MD143	Herde, Christine MD148	Giacalone, Sarah BS
Rosenthal, Loren MD143	Hinds, Marcel MD149	Goldberg, Molly MA 153-154
Safarov, Alexandr MD144	Jean, Geraldine DO149	Gotlieb, Megan MS
Schwartz, Daniel MD144	Jellett, Carol MD149	Health Quest Home Care, Inc 154
Soliman, Emad MD144	Kabari, Alsia DO149	Lavi-Romer, Amram MS 154
Steeves, Thomas MD144	Kasello, Donna MD149	Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS154
Tayeb, Haythum MD144	Keltz, Julia MD149	

	Phillip, Yolanda NP158	Germaine, Veronique OD OPTO-
Dutchess - cont.	Puccio, Carmelo MD158	METRIST483
Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Rachamalla, Radhika MD158	Hall, Michelle OD OPTOMETRIST
Westchester Medical Center 154	Reddy, Ramachandra MD158	
Northern Dutchess Hospital .154	Seiter, Karen MD158	483
Renaissance Health Care Group	Spencer-Hill, Eustacier NP 159	Iqbal, Saria OD OPTOMETRIST
LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Stanforth, Susan NP159	483
	Steinberg, Amir MD159	Jarett, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST
Nursing Care Cent154 Scanga, Susan BA154	Tang, Sheila NP159	484
Simpson, Jessica MS154	Treanor, Margaret NP159	Kelson, Jenna OD OPTOMETRIST
The Baptist Home At Brookmeade	Yousuf, Saad MD159	484
	Zauderer, Marjorie MD159	Lewy, Brian OD OPTOMETRIST
154   Trinagel, Jordan BS154		484
Tutwiler, Brooke MS154	Ophthalmology	Mantel, Autumn OD OPTOMET-
Vassar Brothers Hospital 155	Ali, Ferhina MD480	RIST484
Yertle Operations LLC DBA Fishkill	Amin, Abha MD480	Marvel, Lindsey OD OPTOMET-
Home Care155	Carniciu, Anais MD480	RIST484
Home Care133	Chen, David MD480	Mckinney, John OD OPTOMET-
Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)	Chubak, Adam MD480 Cranston, John MD480	RIST484
Dutchess Act Team401	Diamond, Greg MD480	Peryea, Vernon OD OPTOMET-
Dutchess Clinic401	Elefant, Daniel MD480	RIST484
Dutchess Intensive Day Treat-	Esposito, Donna MD 480-481	Powell, Sharon OD OPTOMETRIST
ment401	Kaplan, Howard MD481	484
	Kathuria, Sajeev MD481	Rescigno, Diane OD OPTOMET-
Omh-Operated Psychiatric	Ma, Ding MD481	RIST484
Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient	Miller-Rivero, Nancy MD 481	Schenkel, Steven OD OPTOMET-
Services	Modi, Satish MD481	1
Rehabilitation Support Services,	Modi, Yasha MD481	RIST484
In402	Nichols, John MD481	Schnitzer, Melissa OD OPTOMET-
	Palmiero, Pat-Michael MD 482	RIST484
Oncology	Pomykala, Matthew DO482	Solomon, Cari OD OPTOMETRIST
Ahmed, Tauseef MD155	Rosenbaum, Pearl MD482	484
Ambinder, Jeffrey MD155	Schear, Matthew DO482	Stinvil, Venessa OD OPTOMET-
Berenzon, Dmitriy MD155	Schlesinger, Max MD482	RIST 484-485
Bove, Alyssa NP155 Chaudhry, Bareia DO156	Steinberg, David MD482	Thach, Queen OD OPTOMETRIST
Clancy, Caitlin NP156	Witzel, David MD482	485
Dai, Tong MD156	Wolter, Andreas MD482	Wang, Sarah OD OPTOMETRIST
Denisova, Diana NP156	Wong, Alice DO483	485
Fernandez, Beverly NP156	Wright, Carrie MD483	Oral Surgeon
Harrison, Nicole NP156	Zimmerman, Emily MD483	Bodey, Janet DDS501
Kancherla, Ramamohana MD	Optometrist	Brecher, Eliezer DMD502
156-157	Anyadike, Peace OD OPTOMET-	Han, Daniel DDS502
Labow, Daniel MD157	RIST483	Hirsch, Bradley DMD502
Lal, Inder MD157	Cohen, Jeffrey OD OPTOMETRIST	Honrado, Maria DMD502
Luparello-Ragusa, Virginia NP 157	483	Lee, Mimi DDS502
Malamud, Stephen MD 157	Cohen, Steven OD OPTOMETRIST	Levin, Charles DDS502
Mannese, Samantha NP157	483	Oh, Eric DDS502
Maresca, Michael MD157	Eghanian, Shahin OD OPTOMET-	Petti, David DDS502
Mccabe, Margaret NP157	RIST483	Quintana, Yandresco DDS 502
Neuwirth, Madalyn MD158		Rosenstock, Jared DMD502
Paracha, Faisal MD158	Fernandez, Anna Marie OD	Sybo, Brian DDS502
Parker, Holly NP158	OPTOMETRIST483	Titelman, Aron DDS502
Patil, Pradnya MD158	Gailing, David OD OPTOMETRIST	Wilson, Austin DMD502
Pellegrino, Christine MD 158	483	

	Frants Anna MD 167 169	
Dutchess - cont.	Frants, Anna MD 167-168 Garber, David MD168	Pedodontist
	Haldeman, Ashleigh MD168	Debiase, Joseph DDS503
Orthodonture	Hemmerdinger, Steven MD168	Kang, Hyun Woo DDS503
Brinkerhoff, William DDS502	Jamal, Habibullah MD168	Noskow, Mayer DDS503
Deans, Jodi DDS502	Kortbus, Michael MD168	Park, Min DDS503
Mansour, Ahmed DDS503	Lando, Tali MD168	Saintil, Melissa DDS503
Orthopaedic Surgery	Mamikoglu, Bulent MD . 168-169	Sung, Jin DMD503
Aierstok, Mark MD159	Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD169	Daviadantist
Anderson, Forrest MD160	Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD	Periodontist
Barrick, William MD160	169	Balaster, Sarah DMD503 Shah, Serena DDS503
Bier, Adam MD160	Merer, David MD169	Silali, Selelia DDS
Brown, Landon MD160	Payman, Rami MD169	Personalized Recovery Oriented
Carey, Paul MD160	Rodriguez, Hector MD169	Services (Pros)
Choi, Lisa MD160	Rotsides, Janine MD169	Access: Supports For Living Inc
Colman, William MD 160-161	Very, Mark MD169	402
Cooper, Anna MD161	Ward, Robert MD 169-170	
Delbello, Damon MD161	Yao, Mike MD170	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Dow, Matthew MD161	Dain Managament	tion
Gray, Frederick MD161	Pain Management Arbusto, Joanne NP170	Aligene, Kathy MD214
Haldeman, Ashleigh MD161	Delavalle, Cynthia NP170	Bodack, Mark MD214
Hansraj, Kenneth MD161	Jindal, Surinder MD410	Cardenas, Gladys MD214
Hoisington, Samuel MD 161-162	Murthy, Raj MD170	Delavalle, Cynthia NP215
Kelmanovich, Daniel MD162	Sharma, Niraj MD170	Dentico, Richard MD215
Konigsberg, Matthew MD162	Spagnola, Louis NP170	Infantino, Anthony MD215
Kusior, Lawrence MD162	Upadhyayula, Nagendra MD .170	Kakkanatt, Ashley MD215
Lebitsch, Stephen NP162		Kaye, Joshua MD215
Lementowski, Peter MD163 Leong, Jennifer MD163	Palliative Care	Lampel, Claudia MD215
Lombardo, Frank MD163	Chandra, Ruchira MD170	Movsas, Sheryl DO215 Murthy, Raj MD173
Magill, Richard MD163	Pathology	Park, Hoon MD215
Mangion, Jeremy MD163	Agarwal, Anupma MD170	Pekis, Ramazan MD215
Moyer, Michelle MD 163-164	Anderson, Lori DO170	Reddy, Ravichandra MD 215-216
Patel, Harshadkumar MD 164	August, Deborah MD170	Rekhala, Vishal DO216
Perkins, Richard MD164	Borys, Dariusz MD171	Spagnola, Louis NP216
Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO .164	Borys, Ewa MD171	Stallings, Shannon MD216
Renaldo, Nicholas MD164	Cenaj, Odise MD171	Stumph, Jordan MD216
Ristic, Sasha MD165	Cruser, Daniel MD171	Zheng, Peter MD216
Rogell, Matthew MD165	Csury, Laszlo MD171	
Rosenstein, Dalia NP165	Hakim, Muhammad MD171	Physical Therapist
Rutter, Michael MD165	Han, Liying MD171	Acierno, Nicole DPT
Samocha, Yigal MD165	Hoon, Vandana MD172	Alvarez, Jeffrey BS
Schweppe, Michael MD166	Hooper, Stephen MD172	And Nursing At River Valley, River
Shaner, Adam MD	llario, Marius MD172	Valley Operati
Stewart, Andrew MD	Nassar, Amro MD172	Astruc, Elzabeth DPT173
Talley-Bruns, Rachel MD166	Newman, Schuyler MD172	Atkins, Ryan DPT174 Auerbach, Meredith DPT174
Tigges, Russell MD 166-167 Walsh, Jean NP167	Nicolaou, Nicos MD	Barnhart, Bryant DPT174
Wellman, David MD167	Pathan, Nusrat MD172 Quinn, David MD172	Barnum, Laurie MS174
vveninan, David Mid107	Schwartz, Richard MD173	Benton, Brad DPT174
Otolaryngology	Takeda, Kotaro MD173	Bertolozzi, Melissa MS 174-175
Borress, Ryan MD167	Tomac Pavosevic, Helena MD 173	Bhalara, Hetal DPT175
Cohen, Jason MD167	Vasovic, Ljiljana MD173	Boc, Paula BA175
Damiano, Angela MD167	1 2 2 3 1 3 7 2 7 1 3 1 1 1 2 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	Bora, Manoj MS175
De Serres, Lianne MD167		Bowden, Les DPT175

Dutchess - cont.	Lyons-Glassman, Kerrie BS 184	Taft, Kyle DPT192
	Mahesh, Akshaya BS184	The Baptist Home At Brookmeade
Breese, James DPT175	Manalil, Jessica DPT184	192
Cabrillas, Alvin DPT175	Mann, Samantha DPT184	Thomas, Christopher BS 192
Cahoon, Caleigh BS175	Maraziti, Carena MS185	Umbrino, Frank BS192
Carrington, Shanice BA . 175-176	Mazzarisi, Steven DPT185	Urvater, Tracy DPT 192-193
Carton, Ryan DPT176	Mccarthy, Karen DPT185	Vassar Brothers Hospital 193
Casimiro, Joy DPT176	Mcdonald, Mark DPT185	Vonegypt, Megan BS193
Cepeda, Johanna DPT176	Mckenna, Jon MS185	Wadsworth, Garrett DPT 193
Chen, Andrew BS176	Mckrnan, Connor BS185	
Chettiar, Eliseus MS176	Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Whitman, Katherine DPT 193
Chudkosky, Lora MS 176-177	•	Wolf, Eric BS
Claire, Keith MS177	Westchester Medical Center 186	Yertle Operations LLC DBA Fishkill
Clough, Patrick BS177	Milena, Andrew BS	Home Care193
Costello, Theresa BS177	Miller, Rebecca DPT186	Plactic Surgery
Dammer, Kate MA177	Mohr, David BS186	Plastic Surgery
Davey, Barbara BA178	Moriarty, Nancy DPT186	Frants, Anna MD532
Defresh, Renee BA178	Nicosia, Lesley DPT186	Fugo, Jonathan DO532
Delgado, Shayna DPT178	Noonan, Nicole DPT186	Gabey, Marthe MD532
Demilio, Donna DPT178	Northern Dutchess Hospital .186	Hagerty, Thomas MD532
Distefano, Mary Ann BS178	Nytko, Conrad DPT 186-187	Huang, Ke Nan MD532
	Ogrodnik, Thomas DPT187	Paulin, Ethan MD532
Dombrowski, Michael DPT 179	Panetta, Claudia DPT187	Perakis, Helen MD533
Everett, Gary DPT179	Paragas, Elibeth MS187	Ritter, Edmond MD533
Fain, Samuel BS	Patane, Patricia BS187	Rubinstein, Joshua MD533
Ferrara, Abigail BS	Patel, Purviben BS 187-188	Zellner, Elizabeth MD533
Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT 179	Praino, Kimberly BA188	Dodiotrict
Frank, Catlynn DPT179	Quatrini, Teresa MS188	Podiatrist
Fritzsch, Lauren DPT180	Quinn, John DPT188	Ashfaq, Amna DPM216
Geier, Ashlee DPT180	Rankey, Christina BS188	Connolly, Fiona DPM216
Glassey, Collin DPT180	Regalado, Angel Rose BS 188	Cornell, Steven DPM216
Goldsmith, Renuka BS	Renaissance Health Care Group	Cruz, Madeline DPM 216-217
Greenstein, Faigie DPT180	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	De Lorenzo, James DPM217
Griffin, Colby BS180	Nursing Care Cent188	Demarco, Bethany DPM217
Grubler, Ashley BS180	Rendano, Jeffrey DPT188	Dubal, Nidhee DPM217
Gualtieri, James DPT 180-181	Reyes, Jose BS189	Farha, Kamal DPM217
Health Quest Home Care, Inc 181	Reynoso, Augusto BS189	Frankel, Richard DPM217
Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS 181	Rhinebeck Health Center 189	Gabryszewski, Joseph DPM217
Hernandez, Neselle DPT 181	Rifino, Joseph BS189	Gomez, Ronald DPM217
Hilts, Christian DPT181	Roger, John BA189	Goris, Enid DPM217
Hung, Linda BS181	Rude, Kenneth BS 189-190	Grippo, Patrick DPM 217-218
Hurst, Brittany MS181	Runge, Margaret BS190	Jabbour, Dany DPM218
Jarnich, Allison DPT182	Rynda, Dallas BA190	Jacowitz, Lawrence DPM218
Kass, Alexandra BS182	Sanborn, Emily DPT190	Keller, Michael DPM218
Kelly, Jennifer MS182	Santilli, Regina DPT190	Kim, David DPM218
Kennedy, Christopher MS 182	Schafer, Daniel BS190	Kyrou, Christos DPM218
Kessler, Jennifer DPT182	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Longo, Daniel DPM218
Kim, Sooheui MS183	Schunk Jorrat DRT	Moskowitz, Steven DPM218
Lagunda, Joel DPT183	Schunk, Jerret DPT 190-191	Negron, Nelson DPM219
Lenihan, Deborah BS183	Shah, Shailee BS191	Parajon, Robert DPM219
Leonard, Catherine DPT183	Shultis, Ian BS191	Reade, Brian DPM219
Lerma, Georgina BS183	Spiegler, Adelai BS191	Siegel, Audra DPM219
Listas, Nicole BS183	Squire, Craig DPT191	Sims, Erik DPM219
Lobo, Andrea DPT183	Staffiero, Amanda DPT 191	Singh, Gaurav DPM219
Lundy, Nicole DPT183	Strollmer, Victoria MA 191-192	Sitek, Sarah DPM219
Luther, Jason BS 183-184	Straley, Alexandra DPT 192	Summers, Florence DPM 219-220
	Tabor, Nathan DPT192	

Dutchess - cont.	Munoz, Maura MD415	Montalto, Maryjane PSYD422
	Ocasio-Hampton, Jeannie NP 415	Mundra, Ajit PSYD422
Tumen, Douglas DPM220	Olukitibi, Olanrewaju MD 415	Petzolt, Nicole PSYD 422-423
Vysotskyy, Taras DPM220	Oreilly, James DO415	Rosan, Peter MA423
Wilantewicz, Andrew DPM220	Paporto, Laurel NP416	Rosenthal, Salina PSYD423
Zboinski, John DPM220	Pellerin, Donna MD416	Save-Mundra, Jaya PSYD 423
	Perkins, Susan NP416	Schweitzer, Frances PHD 423
Prosthodontist	Rathore, Varinder MD416	Skamai, Anne PHD423
Mascarenhas, Patrick DDS503	Regan, John NP416	Smoller, Andreas PSYD423
Psychiatry & Neurology	Reiss, Wendy NP416	Tankersley, Sherry PHD424
Klein, Nadav MD419	Rivas, Osiris MD416	Warner, Matthew PHD424
1 '	Rodriquez, Jose NP 416-417	Wong, Christina PHD424
Kumar, Keerthana MD 419-420	Schefflan, Ruth NP417	, vong, emistina i 112 121
Soudan, Majd MD420	Schuchman, Mark MD417	Pulmonary Diseases
Psychiatry	Sheth, Snehal MD417	Agarwal, Arun MD193
Ackerman-Raphael, Rebecca MD	Siebold, Judi NP417	Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD
410	Sikora, Inkeong NP417	193
	Singh, Sukhminder MD 417-418	Choudry, Shazia MD194
Ahmad, Moeed MD 410-411	Smith, Richard DO418	Collins, Timothy DO194
Akhtar, Naheed MD411	Speicher, Julia MD418	Coyle, Karyi MD194
Aming, Jeanean NP411	Stancov, Diana MD418	Daggan, Audrey MD194
Baez, Susan NP411	Swanson, Nadia NP418	Das, Akhaya MD194
Baharani, Reena MD411	Tallman, Jason NP418	Erdreich, Brett MD194
Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD411		Gaer, Sasha NP194
Bartell, Abraham MD412	Timm, Jessica NP419	Harris, Kassem MD194
Cohen, Hershenta MD412	Towey, Eldene MD419	Hasselmark, Fairouz MD 194
Deaton, Rodney MD412	Varda, Melissa NP419	Jalaj, Jai MD194
Deen, Raafay DO412	Vella, Rosemary NP419	Kaplan, lan DO194
Depoo, Deowchand MD412	Vengrin, Jana NP419	Khan, Zubair MD195
Dickstein, Steven MD412	Verma, Deepali MD419	Maggio-Silverman, Cynthia NP
Didario, Marie DO412	Whitlock, Charles NP419 Wiediger, Carol NP419	
Dudas, Melissa DO	Yermak, Yelena MD419	195     Matela, Ajsza MD195
Dyckman, Jonathan NP413	Termak, Terena MD415	Menon, Maya NP
Fogel, Adam DO413	Psychology	Merrill, Richard DO195
Foote, Rochelle NP413	Ashburn Jr, John PHD420	Murtuza, Maqbool MD195
Freiman, Christina NP413	Barker, Gregory PHD420	Panchabhai, Tanmay MD 195
Gandra, Babuji MD	Barkstrom, Scott PHD420	Parikh, Nirmal MD195
Garofalo, Matthew MD413	Eggleston, Jeremy PHD420	Ritter, Steven MD195
Gauvin, Jean MD413	Elbel, Jacqueline PHD420	Sarkar, Abhishek MD195
Gellman, David MD413	Field, Ronald PHD420	Sherman, Ester MD196
Gold, Julie NP413	Fischer, Bente PSYD420	Stickel, Nicholas MD196
Goring-Britton, Faith NP413	Glatt, Kenneth PHD420	Suseelan, Hary MD196
Gupiteo, Krizia DO413	Goff, Janet PSYD421	Suseelall, Hary WID190
Heh, Chen-Wen MD193, 413	Hansen, David PHD421	Radiology
Hoben, Jennifer NP414	Hill, Jacqueline PHD421	Abadir, Adel MD196
Hobson, Fran NP414	Koeber, Nancy PSYD421	Aiello, Michael MD196
James, Tanya NP414	Laine-Formisano, Jennica PSYD	Amatulle, Philip MD 196-197
Khalil, Hani NP414	421	Anghelescu, Dan MD197
Khan, Tabassum MD414	Lamothe, John PHD421	Antonio, Joseph MD197
Kipping, Travis MD414	Lapidus, Shirley PHD421	Beyda, Daniel MD197
Lala, Catherine NP414	Lee, David PHD421	Beyda, Victoria MD197
Lee, Sol MD	Lewis, Diane PHD421	Bonthu, Srinivas MD198
Lefay, Sydney DO415	Lord, Joel PHD422	Bromley, Michael MD198
Markarian, Marylinn MD415	Luttinger, Hilary PSYD422	Canale, Romilda NP198
Mcgregor, Victor NP415	Mauro, Cristina PHD422	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD 198-199
Mitchell, John MD415		,

		17: 1/ 100 242
Dutchess - cont.	Schulsinger, Alan MD208	Ziermann, Karl DO212
Crystal, Jonathan MD199	Schumpert, Terence MD208 Seckler, Benjamin MD208	Surgery
Eurman, Daniel MD199	Shekher, Rohil MD209	Rajan, Swaminathan MD 212
Farhangi, Edward MD199	Shih, Emil MD209	
Fenzl, Mark MD199	Singer, Michael MD209	Thoracic Surgery
Fisher, Lisa MD200	Smith, Matthew MD209	Aharon, Alon MD213
Friedland, Richard MD200	Smith, Robert MD209	Axelrod, Howard MD213
Garrigan, Diane DO200	Solis, J Louis MD 209-210	Essa, Yasin MD213
Gendron, Bruce MD 200-201	Stoll, Howard MD210	Hedeshian, Mohir MD213
Gibbs, Kirwin MD201	Sullivan, Kailey DO210	Neragi-Miandoab, Siyamek MD
Greco, Michele MD201	Torres, Camilo MD210	213
Grossman, Gary MD201	Wengrover, Steven MD210	Patton, Byron MD213
Halperin, Edward MD201	Wortman, William MD210	Rios, Jessica NP213
Hentel, Benjamin MD 201-202	Wu, Jiajia MD210	Said, Sameh MD213
Herman, Mira MD202	Yen, Bryan MD 210-211	Shimamura, Junichi MD214
Hurwitz, Mark MD202	Tell, Dryall WD 210 211	Sun, Huan Huan MD214
Hyder, Jalal DO202	Rheumatology	Weigel, Tracey MD214
Katz, Leah MD202	Foto, Frank MD211	Zhadkevich, Michael MD214
Keil, Allan MD202	Francis, Sheeja MD211	Transplant Correction
Kim, Samuel MD203	Khan, Śophia MD211	Transplant Surgery
Kobak, Jeffrey MD203	Logee, Kristin DO211	Lyons, James MD214
Koerner, Sean MD203	Patel, Umesh MD211	Urology
Kolnick, Dean MD203	Penn, Erin MD211	Campbell, Robert MD220
Kommana, Harisha MD203	Weitz, Zeev MD211	Canale, Romilda NP220
Koutcher, Lawrence MD 203		Carnes, Kevin MD214
Krakowski, David MD203	Sleep Medicine	Chazkel, Richard MD220
Leavitt, Gary MD203	Chatr-Aryamontri, Barbara MD	Choudhury, Muhammad MD 220
Lewis, Andrew MD203	212	Drangsholt, Siri MD220
Lewis, Jon MD 203-204	Social Worker	Durant, Janine NP220
Lien, Donald MD204	Evercare Choice, Inc DBA	Elyaguov, Jason MD221
Lo, Kathy MD 204-205	Evercare Life, Evercare Choice,	Eshghi, Abdolmajid MD221
Logiurato, Brendan MD205		Fullerton, Sean MD221
Maglione, Katharine MD205	Inc527	Germano, Rachel NP221
Magrill, Robert MD205	Speech-Language Pathologist	Goldfischer, Evan MD221
Marchione, Joseph MD205	And Nursing At River Valley, River	Growney, Joanne NP221
Maresca, Glauco MD	Valley Operati212	Kahn, Scott MD 221-222
Marshall, Jonathan DO205	Health Quest Home Care, Inc 212	Katz, Daniel MD222
Mazzilli, Thomas MD206	Hudson River Health Care Inc	Kocher, Neil MD222
Melotti, Michelle MD206	D/B/A Sun River Health212	Krumholtz, Jason MD222
Meritz, Keith MD206	Mid-Hudson Valley Division Of	Lindsay-Santi, Evelyn NP 222
Mikucki, Maryann MD206 Mladkova, Nikol MD206	Westchester Medical Center 212	Matthews, Gerald MD223
		Parker, Walter MD223
Navolanic, Patrick MD206 Nesheiwat, Jawad MD206	Renaissance Health Care Group	Phillips, John MD223
Papadopoulos, Dimitrios MD 207	LLC DBA Renaissance Rehab &	Pietrow, Paul MD223
Parikh, Tejas MD207	Nursing Care Cent212	Rahman, Naeem MD 223-224
Parmett, Steven MD207	Schaefer, Noreen MS212	Rosen, Daniel MD224 Solliday, Michael MD224
Patil, Vivek MD207	The Baptist Home At Brookmeade	Johnay, Michael MD224
Pearson, Gregory MD207		Vascular Neurology
Pereira, Michael MD207	Yertle Operations LLC DBA Fishkill	Ramakrishnan, Pankajavalli MD
Prakash, Siddarth MD207	Home Care212	214
Racanelli, Joseph MD 207-208	Sports Medicine	
Reiner, Bruce MD208	Pandya, Shachi MD212	
Schmidt, Maria MD208	Schleier, Alan DO212	
	232.2., 7	

Orange	Linares, Katherine MS429	Sullivan, Amanda AUD227
Orange	Lundy, Helen ABA429	Zory, Kathleen AUD227
Addition Baseline	Marketta, Hilary MS429	
Addiction Psychiatry	Mckenzie, Marsha MS429	Cardiac Electrophysiology
Branche, Judith MD426	Meisels, Josef ABA429	Respass, John MD227
Allergy & Immunology	Mernick, Tzipora MS429	Cardia Tharasis
Akl, Michel MD225	Minzer, Efroim MS430	Cardio-Thoracic
Bhasin, Yasmin MD225	Mizrahi, Albert ABA430	Argenziano, Michael MD227
Castro, Myrelle MD225	Mutzen, Henna ABA430	Kenny, Geraldine NP227
Damore, Joseph MD225	Neuner, Stephanie ABA430	Kodali, Ravindra MD227
Hochfelder, Jillian MD225	Neustadt, Yehuda MS430	Werner, Lauren NP227
Louie, Beth MD225	Oppman, Gabriel MS430	Cardiology
Park, Joon MD225	Pelberg, Rochel ABA430	Agarwal, Arvind MD228
Ponda, Prashant MD225	Persaud, Deviena ABA430	Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD 228
Reiss, Noah MD225	Rafati, Firas ABA430	Coven, David MD228
Selter, Joel MD225	Ray, Esther ABA430	Franzella, Danielle NP228
Sharif, Saba MD226	Rifice, Samantha MA430	Gass, Alan MD228
Siegel, Subhadra MD226	Rothenberg, Jonathan ABA430	Gillen, Erin NP228
Witkowska, Renata MD226	San Juan Machin, Yudelkys ABA	Gundeck, Ethan MD228
Wilkowska, Keliala WiD220	430-431	Hadid, Ahmad MD 228-229
Applied Behavioral Analysis	Schelin, Leif ABA431	Hayes, Marion NP229
Basch, Rivka ABA426	Schwimmer, Abraham ABA431	Herwig, Kenneth MD229
Borner, Tara ABA426	Shanowitz, Miriam ABA431	Hurwitz, Seth MD229
Bruckman, Florence MS426	Shaw, Jaclyn ABA431	Jacobson, Jason MD229
Casper, Jeannine ABA426	Steinmetz, Aviva MS431	Kar, Subrata DO229
Dror, Aviva ABA426	Sung, Ju Yun ABA431	Kazanjian, Hratch MD229
Drouin, Mia ABA426	Sutton, Milo ABA431	Lanier, Gregg MD229
Feldstein, Dina ABA426		Levine, Elliot MD229
Filippone, Concetta ABA426	Tennyson, Alicemarie ABA431	Longo, Tara NP229
Finkel, Chana ABA427	Trieger, Yaakov MS431 Vasquez, Maryann ABA431	Mattone, Nancy NP229
Friedman, Hannah ABA427	Vinitsky, Dina MS431	Melvin, Alyssa NP230
Fuentes Diaz, Yelena ABA427		Najovits, Andrew MD230
Gal, Belinda ABA427	Wahba, Jeanette MS432 Warner, Lauren MS432	Pan, Stephen MD230
Gavilla, Brenda MS427		Parikh, Shital MD230
Gaz, Rivka MS427	Weiss, Abraham ABA432	
Gewirtz, Nechama MS427	Welcher, Laura Courtney ABA 432	Pollack, Cary MD230
Ginty, Loren MA427	Zhou Ostlund, Zhichun ABA432	Rascoe, Adrienne NP230
Gold, Chaya ABA427	Assertive Community Treatment	Raufi, Muhammad MD230
Goldfarb, Rachael ABA427	(Act)	Respass, John MD231 Salman, Ali MD231
Goldstein, Rena ABA427	Access: Supports For Living Inc	Schmidt, Jennifer NP231
Gonzalez, Ashley MA428		Seecharran, Bonnie MD231
Gossou, Komlantse PHD428	425	Singh, Inderpal MD231
Greene, Rachel ABA428	Audiology	
Harrison, Kiyah ABA428	Axelrod, Robin AUD226	Spevack, Daniel MD231 Tighe, John MD231-232
Justman, Shany MS428	Barringer Rich, Kristin AUD226	
Klein, Nechie ABA428	Brady, Sarah AUD226	Timmermans, Robert MD 232 Weerackody, Harshan MD 232
Korra, Violeta ABA428	Butfilowski, Diane AUD226	
Kozak, Jessica PHD428	Cerrone, Carmelina MA226	Zgheib, Mohammad MD232
Kruger, Pearl ABA428	Harrison, Kelle MS226	Cardiovascular And Vascular
Larrabee, Daniel ABA 428-429	Jensen, Natalie AUD226	Surgery
Lau, Christie ABA429	Miller, Morganne AUD226	Goyal, Arun MD232
Laufer, Rivkah ABA429	Murdolo, Amanda AUD226	Mangi, Abeel MD232
Lazar, Gitti MS429	Natelson, Stefanie AUD227	Mateo, Romeo MD233
Leibowitz, Tova ABA429	Polizzano, Chelsae AUD227	Pothen, Rebecca NP233
Lesin, Hindy MS429	Stanley, Benjamin AUD227	Wengerter, Sean MD233
		Weingerter, Jean M233
	I I	

	Calcal Carraia MD	Fullow Comic MCVV 420
Orange - cont.	Sokol, Sergio MD240	Fuller, Carrie MSW
3	Sridhara, Bangalore MD240	Gallwey, Sheriffa MSW438
Cardiovascular Disease	Torchio, Brittaney NP240	Gill, Cathi MSW438
Aggarwal-Gupta, Chhaya MD 233	Certified Diabetes Educator	Gilliam, Shurayer MSW438
Amsalem, Yoram MD233	Spreitzer, Barbara NP534	Graham, Andrea MSW438
Apfelbaum, Mark MD233	Sprenzer, Barbara W	Hansel, Jami MSW438
Babapoor, Savalan MD 233	Certified Social Worker	Harris, Margo MSW438
Banerji, Dahlia MD234	Abraham, Melissa MSW432	Higdon, Tania MSW439
Berkowitz, Israel MD234	Aguirre Guerrero, Kayla MSW 432	Hill, Dorothy MSW439
Chan, Jin Él MD234	Anderson, Ingrid MSW432	Holness, Tricia MSW439
Chaudhry, Jairaj MD234	Ardaix-Morales, Virginia MSW	Hoti, Kristina MSW439
Chengot, Mathew MD234	432-433	Ivy, Atiyana MSW439
Chirumamilla, Amala MD234	Bachenheimer, Barry MSW 433	Jones, Brenda MSW440
Cuffe, Ronald MD234	Banker, Maryellen MSW 433	Jordan, Keith MSW440
Doshi, Jay MD 234-235	Barao, Rosemary MSW433	Kaiser, Virginia MSW440
Durso, Francis MD235	Barboe, Erin MSW433	Kavanagh, Desiree MSW 440
Essa, Yasin MD235	Batista, Lenndy MSW433	Keller, Wendy MSW440
Green, Philip MD235	Baxter, Lori MSW 433-434	Kunkel, Heather MSW440
Hahn, Christina NP235	Belfiore, Richard MSW434	Larrosa, Lucky MSW440
Harburger, Joseph MD235	Bello, Nancy MSW434	Lee, Gay MSW440
Hurwitz, Seth MD235	Benson, Christine MSW434	Lefevre, Emnine MSW440
Iwai, Sei MD235	Bera, Lynda MSW434	Lelah, Mark MSW440
Jaglan, Akshar DO235	Berger, Malky MSW434	Lemaire, Darline MSW441
Kaufmann, Walter MD236	Bleiwas, Randolph MSW434	Lo Bianco, Paul MSW441
Koruth, Jacob MD236	Bove, Liza MSW434	Long, Sakinah MSW441
Lazar, Stephen MD236	Bradley-Petersen, Erin MSW .435	Lopera, Andrea MSW441
Lowenkron, David MD 236-237	Brown, Loucricia MSW435	Lovell, Leonora MS441
Lutwak, Seymour MD237	Caicedo, Yaritza MSW435	Lustig, Esther MSW441
Mcclung, John MD237	Campanaro, David MSW435	Manza, Michael MSW441
Melcer, Joshua MD237	Castillo, Catherin MSW . 435-436	Martinez-Salazar, Eunice MSW
Miller, Marc MD237	Chaparro, Julissa MSW436	441-442
Muchiteni, Tshaka MD237	Clark, Claudia MSW436	Mcvey, Susan MSW442
Muschel, Michael MD237	Collins, Pamela MSW436	Melcer, Caroline MSW442
Nag, Tonusri DO237	Crapanzano, Sandra MSW436	Mendelson, Leah MSW442
Nahar, Tamanna MD237	Criss, Andrea MSW436	Merritts-Carr, Tanya MSW 442
Pandya, Sunandan MD237	Cunningham, Pamela MSW436	Meyers, Leaisha MSW442
Patel, Amisha MD 237-238	Curwood, Rosemary MSW436	Molina, Jasmarie MSW442
Patel, Mehul MD238	Cuzo, Mary MSW436	Morales, Denise MSW 442-443
Patrello, Anthony MD238	Danner-Harrell, Melinda MSW	Moranz, Lisa MSW443
Portelli III, John MD238	436	Morehead, Janine MSW443
Pressoir, Kathleen DO238	De LA Cruz, Ariel MSW 436-437	Moss, Alan MSW443
Ramos, David MD238	Dejesus, Patricia MSW437	Murphy, Steven MSW443
Rosen, Yitzhak MD238	Dennehy, Christopher MSW .437	Murray, Brian MSW443
Roth, Ira MD238	Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW437	Neuman, Mordechai MSW443
Saha, Tisa MD238	Doderer, Eleanor MSW437	Oconnell-Duffy, Margaret MSW
Sawhney, Sabrina MD238	Dones, Charlene MSW437	443
Seecharran, Bonnie MD239	Donley, Carolyn MSW437	Oconnor, Marian MSW444
Sethi, Sanjum MD239	Driscoll, Christy BS437	Oconnor, Roseann MSW 444
Shah, Niravkumar MD239	Edison, Emily MSW437	Ocskay, Elizabeth MSW444
Sherman, Marc MD239	Eisenberg, Farrell MSW437	Ogorman, Lara MSW444
Shikari, Munir MD239	Fallot, Leah MSW437	Oliphant, William MSW444
Sindhwani, Rajeev MD239	Flores, Cynthia MSW 437-438	Orsi, Regina MSW444
Singh, Inderpal MD239	Forbes, Vicki MSW438	Ortiz, Jasmine MSW444
Singh, Rajiv MD240	Fotovich, Lori MSW438	Pacos, Mary MSW444
Skrobanski, Erin NP240		Palmer, Kimberly MSW444

		15 1 15 15 15
Orange - cont.	Winchester-Vega, Michele MSW	Fogler, Jennifer MS452
	451	Fred, Sarah MA452
Patton, Angelina MSW444	Winter, Howard MSW451	Helpley, Katie MA452
Paul, Diana MSW444	Wolsiefer, Jessica MSW451	Kasman, Theresa MS452
Perran, Ellen MSW444	Young, Henry MSW452	Moragas, Jennifer MS452
Picciano, Emma MSW445		Napolitano-Navarra, Natalie MS
Pluskalowski, Sharon MSW 445	Chiropractor	452
Ramnani, Mignyetta MSW 445	Asaro Pena, Janette DC240	Nielsen, Louise MA452
Rivera, Sandy MSW445	Desantis, Robert DC240	Preziuso, Giulia MA453
Roche, Diana MSW446	Littlejohn, Donald DC240	Sefcik, Melinda BS453
Rubin, Lauren MSW446	Newman, Daniel DC240	Stimpson, Christopher MS 453
Saderholm, Gail MSW446	Clinical Pathology	Ugalde, Catherine MS453
Salvatore, Jessica MSW446	Newman, Schuyler MD240	White, Sarah MA453
Sanabria-Rosado, Yolanda MSW	Okby, Nader MD240	
446	Olsen, Drew MD 240-241	Critical Care Medicine Internal
Sanborn, Marian MSW446	Rubin, David MD241	Belinskaya, Ilona MD241
Santora, Debra MSW446		Edara, Srinivasa MD241
Savino, Perry MSW446	Colon & Rectal Surgery	El Zarif, Samer MD241
Scheck, Julianne MSW446	Horn, Harvey MD241	Garwin, Sandeep MD241
Schloss, Shaniqua MSW446	Sellers, Graham MD241	Gilani, Aamir MD241
Seelig, Sharon MSW447		Johnson, Robert MD 241-242
Sellet, Robyn MSW447	Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Leigh, Yasmin DO242
Shkreli, Whitney MSW447	Services	Linga, Karthika MD242
Shoulars, Heaven MSW447	Best Healthcare, Inc, Best Health-	Murali, Sagari NP242
Simon, Joel MSW447	care, Inc534	Park, Maryann MD242
Sloma, Robin MSW447	Cornerstone Family Healthcare	Sanz, Yesenia NP242
Sosler, Kari MSW447	534-535	Critical Care Medicine Surgery
Soulia, Clark MSW 447-448	Crystal Run Ambulatory Surgery	James, Douglas MD242
Spencer, Debra MSW448	Center Of Middletown, LLC 535	Phillips, Jezzreel NP242
Spitz, Jeffrey MSW448	Dsi Dutchess Dialysis Inc535	
Staffanell, Nora MSW	Eastern Orange Ambulatory	Dentist
Stoddard, Christina MSW448	Surgery Center LLC535	Abdeh, Adam DDS504
Suggs-Brown, Samantha MSW	Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Adams, Mitra DDS504
448	,	Adler, Alison DMD504
Sukhai, Sheena MSW448	535 Fms-Middletown Dialysis Center	Ahmed, Mohammad DDS504
Sullivan, Richard MSW448	,	Akhtar, Zakia DDS504
Sullivan, Sandra MSW 448-449	535	Alvarez, Ivonne DDS504
Swift, Gabriella MSW449	Harriman Partners LLC Premier	Alvarez, Jesus DDS504
Swinea, Damon MSW449	Dialysis Center535	Amzallag, Emile DDS504
Ticehurst, Melanie MSW 449	Hudson River Health Care Inc	Anoia, Tamika DDS504
Torres Orta, Minerva MSW449	D/B/A Sun River Health535	Arbelo Ramos, Alexander DMD
Torres, Efrain MSW449	Hudson Valley Ambulatory	504-505
Toth, George MSW449	Surgery LLC535	Ardisana, Antonio DDS505
Toussaint-Corielus, Patrice MSW	Lsl Newburgh LLC DBA Liberty	Bajtner, Joseph DDS505
450	Hudson Valley Dialysis535	Bardash, Etan DMD505
Vargas, Jadyn MSW450	Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Barry, Christine DMD505
Varnavides, Corrine MSW450	Associates D/B/A Inspire535	Bean, Talia DMD505
Venzor, Abby MSW450	Wallkill Valley Health Center .535	Bhakta, Jagruti DMD505
Verge, Kristen MSW450	·	Bhatty, Vivek DMD 505-506
Villanueva-Cruz, Lourdes MSW	Counselor	Blau, Daniel DDS506
450	Acosta, Suzanne MA452	Blumenthal, George DDS506
Waldo, Beth MSW450	Barton, Kristina MA452	Burack, Zachary DDS506
Warren, Jasmine MSW450	Cassidy-Kramer, Caitlin MA452	Burke, Alban DDS506
Weissman, Barbara MSW 450	Dariotis, Eleni MS452	Callaghan, Steven DMD506
Williams, Tara MSW 450-451	Deutchman, Marley MA452	Campbell, Suzanne DDS506

	L 1/1 : 1 (C D) 1D 513	
Orange - cont.	Klein, Jeffrey DMD513	Charles, Carlos MD242
_	Kumar, Joseph DDS513	Connolly, Deirdre MD242
Chaudhry, Sheeba DDS507	Leben, Oren DDS514	Desciak, Edward MD 242-243
Choudhary, Yuvika DDS507	Lee, David DDS514	Feist, Rachel NP243
Chung, Jin DDS507	Lee, Jennifer DDS514	Fishman, Steven MD243
Danas, Anthony DDS507	Lee, Theodore DDS514	Greenblatt, Henry MD243
De Leon, Joseph DMD507	Loewy, Ephraim DDS514	Groisser, Daniel MD243
De Silva, Sujatha DDS507	Longo, Anthony DDS514	Hutman, Sammy MD243
Delucia, Etan DDS507	Maddalena, Gregory DDS	Jaiani, Lasha MD243
Diament, David DMD507	514-515	Kabigting, Filamer MD243
Diamond, Aviva DDS508	Marciano, Michelle DDS515	Kaminetsky, Joshua MD243
Dilmanian, Minoo DMD508	Mathew, Rekha DMD515	Kezis, Jeffrey MD243
Drzymalski, Jolanta DDS508	Mclaughlin, Robert DDS515	Mannam, Harshitha MD 243
Duggal, Paul DMD508	Mills, Erica DDS515	Matatova, Marina DO243
Duzdevich, Slavko DDS508		Mclane, Jennifer NP243
Eis, Yecheskel DDS508	Nabatian, Azadeh DDS515	Murphy, Francis MD243
Elzey, Leonard DDS508	Nadler, Steven DDS515	
Epemolu, Olaniyi DDS508	Nayyar -Pooppallil, Melina DDS	Myers, Maria NP244
Faber, Joseph DDS 508-509	515-516	Natalizio, Alicia NP244
Faber, Marc DDS509	Nayyar, Sarthak DDS515	Nia, John MD244
Farkas, Rafael DDS509	Nina, Deborah DDS516	Parisi, Marybeth MD244
Francis, Eric DDS509	Nychka, Bohdan DDS516	Piliere, Allison NP244
	Odinsky, Jonathan DDS516	Saluja, Sandeep MD244
Freud, George DDS509	Okoronkwo, Onyekachukwu DDS	Sperber, Jacqueline NP244
Ghadimian, Evelyn DMD509	516	Udkoff, Jeremy MD244
Goldstein, Benjy DDS509	Patel, Milap DDS516	Uyttendaele, Hendrik MD 244
Grover, Janmeet DMD509	Rafiq, Najma DDS516	Walsh, Allyson NP244
Gruffi, Conor DDS509	Rao, Suresh DDS516	Wolinsky, Steven MD 244-245
Gruffi, Richard DDS 509-510	Rapoport, Peretz DDS516	Xing, Yiping MD245
Grun, Andrei DDS510	Rondon, Betty DDS517	Zeltser, Ross MD245
Halabian, Elnaz DDS510	Sayeed, Ibrahim DDS517	Diagnostic Radiology
Harris, Julie DMD510	Schussheim, Zachary DMD517	Abadir, Adel MD245
Heller, Michael DDS510	Schuster, Samuel DDS517	Chaudhry, Mussarat MD245
Hemmings, Robyn DMD510	Selevan, Alissa DMD517	Cherukuri, Pallavi MD245
Hira, Ravneet DDS 510-511	Shadman, Sadredine DMD517	
Hochbaum, Jonathan DMD511	Sitler, Christine DDS517	Cicchiello, Lawrence MD 245-246
Hofmann, Kathleen DDS511	Stucker, Derik DDS517	Cohen, Stephanie MD246 Courville, Derrick MD246
Hou, Chengjie DDS511	Sun, Albert DDS517	
Hussain, Wajidul DDS511	Sundaram, Padma DMD 517-518	Daly, Stephen MD246 Davis, Jonathan MD246
Jacob, Susanna DDS511	Svechin, Robert DMD518	l '
Jeong, Jay DDS511	Telisma, Victoria DMD518	Davoudzadeh, Reubin MD 246
Jeong, Jinhoon DDS511	Uddin, Ashfak DDS518	Donikyan, Chris DO246
Jimenez-Soto, Carina DMD	Viereckl-Prast, Britta DMD518	Ernst, Karen MD247
511-512	Waldman, Larry DDS518	Fisher, Lisa MD247
John, Jacob DDS512	Wang, Xiang DDS518	Goodman, Brian MD247
Kaci, Kastriot DDS512	White, Whitney DMD 518-519	Graziano, Vincent MD247
Karounos, Maria DDS512	Wilson, Austin DMD519	Greco, Michele MD247
Kass, Julia DDS512	Wiser, Adrian DMD519	Greco, Robert MD247
Katz, Daniel DDS512	Yarnis, Matthew DDS519	Herskowitz, Eric MD248
Katz, Moshe DDS513	Yeroshalmi, Moshe DDS519	Hsu, Daniel MD248
Katz, Zachary DDS513	Zivari, Michelle DDS519	Izzo, Joseph MD248
Kavuri, Jyothi DDS513	Zivari, Wichelle DD3519	Khalili, Michael MD248
Kay, Jeffrey DDS513	21vari, 30riayia 553	Kim, Eugene MD248
Kesselman, Neil DDS513	Dermatology	Krampert, Stephen MD248
Kholdarov, Mordakhay DDS513	Baranaskas, Erika NP242	Lawson, Ivy MD248
Kim, Paul DDS513	Belaidi, Marisa MD242	Magrill, Robert MD 248-249

		Al: NA
Orange - cont.	Castillo-Rodriguez, Raquel NP 255	Ali, Mohamed MD260
Manansala, Artemio MD249	Choksi, Monica MD255	Castro, Jonathan MD 260-261
	Constant, Jessica NP255	Dixit, Ayushi MD261
Marchione, Joseph MD249	Corinaldi, Chalene MD255	Dresden, Debra NP261
Margolis, Nathaniel MD 249-250	Cruz, Rosalind NP 255-256	Ediale, Kolo MD261
Martynov, Alexander MD250	Cudjoe, Edinam NP256	Friedman, Elliott MD261
Modi, Neeraj MD250	Deleon, Deogenes MD256	Garger, Yana MD261
Mollura, Joseph MD250	Diaz, Jessica NP256	Lombardo, Melissa NP 261-262
Nesheiwat, Jawad MD 250-251	Dittmeier, Robert MD256	Singles, Andrew DO262
Novik, Boris MD251	Fuchs, Thomas MD256	Speedling, Margaret NP262
Parikh, Tejas MD251	Gewitsch, Kristina NP256	Vaswani, Ashok MD262
Racanelli, Joseph MD251	Gildin, Joshua DO256	Fundadamtist
Rice, Samuel MD251	Goldsmith, Yitzchak DO256	Endodontist
Rodriguez, Luis MD251	Gray, Nicole NP 256-257	Schulsinger, Robert DDS519
Schechter, Andrew MD251	Grubner, Aaron MD257	Family Medicine
Schreiber, Edward MD252	Gulati, Rajan MD257	Hampel, Evan NP262
Shvartzman, Arlette MD252	Herzog, Daniel DO257	Trampel, Evan W202
Sibai, Sami MD252	Hill, Scot MD257	Family Practice
Siddiqui, Pervez MD252	Kurtz, Seth MD257	Amnott, Craig DO23
Solis, J Louis MD252	LA, Daniel MD257	Attreed, Katherine NP30
Tash, Robert MD253	Lob, Zev DO257	Augustin, Barbara NP30
Todisco, Victor MD253	Luthra, Jasminder MD257	Avidano, Victoria NP30
Trenkmann, Eric MD253	Mabee, Krystle NP257	Berretta, Amy NP30
Valiplackal, Jacienta MD253	Machado, Andrea NP257	Bethune Booker, Lajuan NP 30
Waldman, Michael MD253	Madell, Alan MD258	Brady, Maureen NP30
Zaretsky, Elina MD253	Mclaughlin, Matthew DO258	Bryson, Amy NP30
Donalds 84 s Hard England	Morcos, David DO258	Butler, Dayle NP31
Durable Medical Equipment	Morgan, Scott NP258	Cackowski, Jennifer MD23
A Medical Supply534	Moroney, Scott DO258	Carey, John MD23
Advanced Oxy-Med Services, Inc.,	Moteelall, Meena MD258	Carter, Donya NP31
Advanced Oxy-Med Ser534	Oconnor, Brandon MD258	Chan, Joena MD23
Braunagel & Braunagel Inc DBA	Odonovan, Simone NP258	Chavez Carey, Joseph MD 24
Aliton's Pharmacy Home Health-	Okechukwu, Christopher MD 258	Cooper, Leslie NP31
care Centers534	Orourke, Kyle NP 258-259	Cruz, Pavel NP31
Deco Associates LLC534	Pacenza, Gladys NP259	Cuneo-Ramos, Gina NP31
Lincare Inc534	Patel, Reena MD259	Dagnese, Mariya NP31
Lincare, Inc, Lincare, Inc534	Peterson, Travonna NP259	Dave, Hema DO24
Medi-Fair Inc534	Pintado, Erin NP259	Demetros, Ruth NP31
New England Orthotic & Pros-	Ramcharitar, Aaron MD259	Dermigny, John DO24
thetic Systems LLC534	Ramcharitar, Justin NP259	Dhanyamraju, Sumitra MD 24
Pomac534	Reich, Jennifer MD259	Doyle, Michele NP31
1 Offiac	Rivas, Jennifer NP259	Estes, Sara NP31-32
Emergency Medicine/Critical	Rodriguez, Nearco NP259	Farkas, Tzvi NP31-32
Care/Trauma Care	Rollin, Michael NP260	Feely, Stephanie NP
Abubaker, Syed MD253	Roman, Christopher DO260	Fernandez, Allan MD24-25
Acierno, Nicholas NP254	Ruvo, Anthony MD260	Flohr, Dovid NP32
Ahari, Shahram MD254	Santikul, Dulaya DO260	Flynn, Cynthia NP32-33
Anjou, Athalie NP254	Seidl, Ethan NP260	Fried, Rebecca NP32-33
Berger, Abraham MD254	Sounou Mensa, Mccurla NP260	Fuller, Alisha NP33
Binkowski, Sandra NP254	Stutz, Helen DO260	Galligan, Michelle NP33
Brandon, Bernadette DO254	Taub, Abraham DO260	
Brower, Gena NP254	Zhang, Zhou MD260	Geratowski Hoffman, Jill DO 25
Carleton, Jack MD254		Gerstner, Renee NP
Carter, Christine NP 254-255	Endocrinology & Metabolism	Gibson-Borelli, Albalira NP33
Cartmill, Keith MD254-255	Ahmad, Rehan DO260	Gilmour, Cynthia NP
Cartiffiii, Neith IVID255	,	Gioia, Dorothy NP33-34

	Ctallings Chavenn ND 27	Canada Jaima MD
Orange - cont.	Stallings, Shavonn NP	Cepeda, Jaime MD265
Gohel, Jagruti MD25	Taylor, Carol MD29	Cepeda, Jody NP 265-266
Goldberg, Martin NP34	Taylor, Meleta NP	Chin, Cynthia MD266
Gonzalez Zacarias, Alberto MD	Thaler, Kathleen NP38	Chirumamilla, Vasu MD266
	Than, Than MD29	El-Sabrout, Rafik MD266
25-26	Thoelen, Lauren NP	Gorti, Raghuram MD266
Green, Sarah NP34	Thomas, Koreen NP38	Goumas, William MD266
Gumaer, Robin NP34	Tondini, Erin NP38	James, Edmund NP266
Harkisoon, Shantie MD26	Tremper, Andreia NP38	Jamgochian, Michael MD266
Hearle, Barbara NP34	Watson, Lilia NP	Karsif, Karen MD266
Hernandez, Anna MD26	Williams-Perry, Khalilah NP 38	Knauer, Andrew DO266
Hirsch, Andrew DO26	Yorke, Kelly NP39	Kwon, Peter MD266
Hoben, Jennifer NP34	Yuen, Thomas MD30	Licata, Lauren MD267
Hofer, Jacob MD26	Ziegler, Madeleine NP39	Lincer, Robert MD267
Howard, Alexandria MD 26	Ziemins, Noelle NP39	Meytes, Vadim DO267
Howard-Schramm, Kisha NP 34	Gastroenterology	Nubi, Ayodeji MD267
Johnson, Catherine NP34	Alatevi, Eric MD262	Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD 267
Jones, Zelina NP34	Rambino Nicholas MD 262	Ortiz, Jorge MD267
Khaliq, Anila MD26	Bambino, Nicholas MD262	Pendleton, Audrey MD267
Klein, Arthur DO27	Botti, Erin NP262 Cassimatis, Dean MD262	Reichman, Paul MD 267-268
Koshy, Ashwin DO27		Siddiqui, Mohammad MD 268
Lee, Jason NP34	El Zouhairi, Majed MD 262-263	Singh, Paramjeet MD268
Lu, Jenny MD27	Ellis, David MD263	Strombom, Paul MD268
Mabee, Krystle NP34-35	Goldfischer, Alan MD263	Stufflebeam, Justin DO268
Maendel, Anneke MD27	Kazbay, Kasim MD263	Walsh, Jean NP268
Mastronardi, Theresa DO 27	Korsakoff, Kristopher MD 263	Yoon, Sam MD268
Matthews, Christopher NP35	Levin, Seth MD263	Conoral Vacculor Surgame
Mcdermott, John DO27	Muslim, Arif MD263	General Vascular Surgery
Mclane, Jennifer NP35	Nierenberg, Ira MD 263-264	Babu, Sateesh MD268
Miller, Sara NP35	Patel, Dhiren MD264	Bauer, Stephen MD268
Morcos, David DO27	Perumal, Murali MD264	Bowman, Jonathan MD268
Muller, Bonnie DO28	Plumer, Alan MD264	Carpiniello, Matthew MD 268
Musorrafiti, Lori NP36	Podeszwa, John MD264	Choi, Hung MD268
Odondi, Carolyne NP36	Scileppi, Thomas MD265	Fulton, Joseph MD268
Olowu, Alicia DO28	Sharma, Rupa MD265	Gorti, Raghuram MD269
Orourke, Kyle NP36	Siegel, Lance MD265	Hahm, Sae MD269 Kwon, Jeontaik MD269
Pedoeem, Ariel Yehuda DO 28	General Hospital Services	
Philip, Sherin MD28	Bon Secours Community Hospital	Laskowski, Igor MD269 Shapiro, Michael MD269
Pillai, Rajeena NP36	478	Strachan, Jaime MD269
Quinlan, Christine NP36	Mercy Community Hospital @	Wengerter, Kurt MD269
Rampam, Vijayalakshmi MD 28		Wengerter, Kurt MD209
Revoredo, Fred MD28	Hammond478	Gynecology
Rodriguez, Wendy NP36	St. Anthony Community Hospital	Aro, Dominic DO269
Rolison, Kelly NP37	478	Hardart, Anne MD269
Rys, Barbara NP37	St. Lukes Cornwall	Joanow, Alex DO270
Salvay, Loretta NP37	Hospital/Newbur478	
Santiago, Evelyn NP37	General Medicine Services	Hematology
Scharfenberger, Dennis MD 28		Koulova, Lidia MD270
Shah, Anjali MD28-29	New Windsor Family Care LLC,	Paracha, Fauzia MD270
Shah, Steve MD29	New Windsor Family C536	Patel, Umangi MD270
Simpson, Kaitlyn DO29	Wellness Home Care Ltd536	Phair, Jessica NP270
Singh, Manoranjan MD29	General Surgery	Ruiz, Javier MD270
Smith-Lawrence, Theodean NP 37	Ahmed, Faruque DO265	Stead, Lesley MD270
Sonnenshein, Arianne NP 37	Argenziano, Michael MD265	
Speedling, Margaret NP37	Basu, Amit MD265	
	Dasa, Alliic MD205	

		DI CI : I: ND 46
Orange - cont.	Babapoor, Savalan MD40	Plaza, Christian NP46
	Bajaj, Sonal MD40	Polizzi, Gaspare MD46
Home & Community Based	Bambino, Nicholas MD40	Poper, Chaim DO46
Services	Barnhart, Kristina NP40	Profeta, George MD46
Any-Time Home Care536	Basri, Raymond MD40	Purice, Gabriel MD46
Mid-Hudson Managed Home	Belfield, Uticia MD40	Quinones, Edgard MD46
	Binkowski, Sandra NP40	Ramaswamy, Ravi MD46
Care, Inc536	Branche, Judith MD41	Rametta, Concetto MD47
Regional Economic Community	Byadgi, Shalini MD41	Raval, Manish MD47
Action Program Inc425	Campbell, Annmarie NP41	Reed, Thomas MD47
Hama/Cananagata Maal Camiaaa	Carleton, Jack MD41	Reich, Jennifer MD47
Home/Congregate Meal Services	Carr, Hemlata NP41	Reza, Jahanara MD47
Grace Episcopal Church - The	Castro, Myrelle MD41	Rosen, Yitzhak MD47
Guild Of St Margaret536	Chasin, Stacie MD41	Ruiz, Javier MD47
Hospice And Palliative Medicine	Chaudhry, Harvinder MD41	Saladino, Paul MD47
	Chaudhry, Maria DO41	Sawhney, Manita DO47
Belser, Danielle MD536 Cardenas Mori, Jhosselini MD 536	Chaudhry, Riaz MD41	Schwalb, David MD47
•	Choudhury, Quasar MD41	Schwartz, Moishe MD48
Fattakhov, Emma MD536	Chowdhury, Muhammad MD .42	Shah, Dhirajlal MD48
Kaur, Sukhdeep MD536	Corrado, Suzanne MD42	Shah, Kaushal MD48
Moloney, Irene NP	Darmiento, Anthony MD42	Shah, Pratibha MD48
Motta, Tonianne NP536	Das, Saju DO42	Sheldon, Kimberly NP48
Infectious Diseases	Derman, Abraham DO42	Shinder, Neil MD48
Bajaj, Sonal MD270	Dixit, Krishna MD42	Sigva, John DO48-49
Chowdhury, Muhammad MD 271	Duffell, Erin NP42	Silberberg, Chaim DO49
Keller, Marina MD271	Ferguson, John MD42	Singh, Chanchal MD49
Sivadas, Rekha MD271	Fernandez, Beverly NP42	Smith, Melissa NP49
Smith, Philip MD271	Figueroa, Yvette NP42-43	Taniguchi, Jason DO49
Vernatter, Joshua MD271	Fischer, Rivka NP43	Ullman, Shifra NP49
Williams, Aria DO271	Fruchter, Alexander MD43	Urcuyo, Dawnette MD49
Williams, And DO271	Gamss, Jonathan MD43	Vernon, Medina MD49
Institutional Ltc Services	Guccione, Penelope NP43	Walker, Richard MD50
Campbell Hall Rehabilitation	Gulati, Rajan MD43	Wang, Shuang-Ping MD50
Center536	Guneratne, Franklin MD43	Wesa, Kathleen MD50
Glen Arden, Inc536	Hadid, Ahmad MD43	Woods, Laura NP50
Goshen Operations LLC DBA	Iannitti-Hulse, Angela DO43	Yan, Shiqing MD50
Sapphire Nursing & Rehab At	Islam, Mohammad MD44	Zhou, Yingna MD50
Goshen537	Jahan, Mumtaz MD44	Zucker, Albert MD50
Hrnc Operating LLC DBA Highland	Jensen, Susan MD44	
	Kalici, Nedzat MD44	Interventional Cardiology
Rehabilitation And Nursing	Kaw, Anita MD44	Agarwal, Arvind MD271
Center537	Keller, Marina MD44	Ahmad, Hasan MD 271-272
Mercy Community Hospital DBA	Kessler, Chaya NP44	Amsalem, Yoram MD272
Bonsec537	Khan, Najmi MD44	Apfelbaum, Mark MD272
Montgomery Nursing And Rehab-	King, Mary DO44	Bajaj, Rishi MD272
ilitation Center537	Koneru, Prabash MD45	Fraser, Jessica NP272
Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Korsakoff, Kristopher MD45	Green, Philip MD 272-273
Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Makam, Sashi MD45	Hadid, Ahmad MD273
537	Mansur, Abeera MD45	Jafar, M MD273
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC 537	Martini, Anthony MD45	Kalapatapu, Kumar MD273
i aik iviaiioi Acquisitioii II LLC 337	Muldoon, Michele NP45	Kodali, Susheel MD273
Internal Medicine	Nieto, Charles MD45	Narayan, Rajeev MD273
Agyemang, Joseph MD39	Ofonagoro, Chinyere MD46	Patrello, Anthony MD273
Alam, Mehjabeen MD39	Parmar, Sonal MD46	Prabhu, William MD273
Andin, Perla MD39	Pathak, Lisa MD46	Pruthi, Sonal MD273

Vorage Cont.		Corrado Cuzanno MD 276	Holland Kura ND 202
Dermigny, John DO	Orange - cont.	Corrado, Suzanne MD276	Holland, Kyra NP282
Sethi, Sanjum MD         .274         Dixit, Krishna MD         .276         Nucleaman, Neal MD         .277         Korff, Angela NP         .283         Aczinatcheeva, Elena MD 282-283         Lasznatcheeva, Elena MD 282-283         Korff, Angela NP         .283         Maghsoudlou, Behzad MD         .283         Mash Spead MD         .283         Mash Spead MD         .283         Mash Spead MD         .283         Mash Spead MD         .284         Mash Spead MD         .284         Mash Spead MD			
Mental Health Outpatient Non-Residential Services   Access Supports For Living Inc.			
Mental Health Outpatient   Non-Residential Services   Abbott House   425   Access Supports For Living, Inc.   425   Access Supports For Living Inc   425   Access Supports F			
Won-Residential Services         425           Abbott House         425           Access Supports For Living, Inc.         425           Access: Supports For Living Inc.         425           Access: Supports For Living Inc.         425           Sullivan & Ulster         425           Catholic Charities of Orange,         425           Sullivan & Ulster         425           Cholim Inc, Bikur         425           Mental Health Practitioner         Birinc, Stephanie MA         274           Gardona, Lisa MA         274           Cardona, Lisa MA         274           Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274           Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274           Hart, Michael MA         274           Hart, Michael MA         274           Jacobsen, Catherine MS         274-           Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         275           Jaurin, Steven MA         275           Stiliya, Steven MA         275           Jaurin, Steven MA         275           Stilly, Steven MA         275           Stock, Deborah MA         275           Stilly, Steven MA         275           Stilly Jan MS         275           Methal Health Resident	3.1.8.1) 1.43.1 1.1.2		
Non-Residential Services         Abbott House         425           Abbott House         425           Access Supports For Living Inc.         425           Access: Supports For Living Inc.         425           Catholic Charities of Orange, Sullivan & Ulster         425           Sullivan & Ulster         425           Cholim Inc, Bikur         425           Orange County Department of Mental Health         425           Mental Health Practitioner         425           Firinci, Stephanie MA         724           Cardona, Lisa MA         274           Cardina, Lisa MA         274           Cagnidze-Miccormick, Ketevan MS         274           Mary Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274           Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274           Hart, Michael MA         274           Gartin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274           Greenwald, Benjamin MA         274           Jacobsen, Catherine MS         274-           Jacobsen, Catherine MS         275           Miley, Catherine MS         275           Miley, Seven MA         275           Stillips, Steven MA         275           Stillips, Steven MA         275           Stillips, Steven MA         2	Mental Health Outpatient		
Abbott House 4.25 Access Supports For Living, Inc. 425 Access: Supports For Living Inc 425 Catholic Charities Of Orange, 5ullivan & Utster 425 Catholic Charities Of Orange, 5ullivan & Utster 425 Cholim Inc, Bikur 425 Orange County Department Of Mental Health Practitioner Birinci, Stephanie MA 274 Caliguri, Christina MA 274 Caliguri, Christina MA 274 Caliguri, Christina MA 274 Caliguri, Christina MA 274 Cardona, Lisa MA 274 Cardona, Lisa MA 274 Cheairs, Stephen MS 274 Cardona, Lisa MA 274	Non-Residential Services		
Access Supports For Living, Inc.			
Access: Supports For Living Inc.			
Access: Supports For Living Inc.			
Actholic Charities Of Orange			
Sallivan & Ulster			
Sullivan & Ulster			
Cholim Inc, Bikur			
Orange County Department Of Mental Health			
Mental Health			
Mental Health Practitioner   Birinci, Stephanie MA   274   Caligiuri, Christina MA   274   Cardona, Lisa MA   274   Cardona, Lisa MA   274   Coviello, Christina MS   274   Coviello, Christina MS   274   Coviello, Christina MS   274   Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan MS   274   Gardine-Mccormick, Mancy NP   274   Gardine-Mccormick, Ketevan MS   274   Gardine-Mccormick, Ketevan MS   274   Gardine-Mccormick, Ketevan MS   274   Gardine-Mccormick, Ketevan MS   275   Combardi, Crystal MA   275   Coviella Mccormick, Ketevan MS   275   Combardi, Crystal MA   275   Coviella Mccormick, Ketevan MA   275   Coviella Mccormick, Ketevan MS   285   Coviella Mccormick, Ketevan MS   285   Coviella Mcc			Ziiberiilari, igor ivib204
Mental Health Practitioner         Rahmani, Rumana MD         279         Greco, Robert MD         284           Birinci, Stephanie MA         274         Rathore, Varinder MD         279         Racanelli, Joseph MD         284           Cardona, Lisa MA         274         Reza, Jahanara MD         279         Reza, Jahanara MD         279           Coviello, Christina MS         274         Saladino, Paul MD         279         Muschel, Michael MD         284           Gagnidze-Mccormick, Ketevan MS         274         Saladino, Paul MD         279         Muschel, Michael MD         285           Greco, Robert MD         284         Rathore, Varinder MD         279         Muschel, Michael MD         284           Garin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274         Saladino, Paul MD         279         Muschel, Michael MD         285           Greco, Robert MD         284         Muschel, Michael MD         284           Garin-Checchi, Nancy NP         274         Astallon, Paul MD         279         Muschel, Michael MD         285           Meral Male Male         275         Mephrology         Assante, William MD         279         Nutritionist           Kiley, Catherine MS         275         Chombardi, Crystal MA         275         Astrini, Maria MD         28	Mental Health425		Neuroradiology
Birinci, Stephanie MA	Montal Hoalth Practitioner		
Reza, Jahanara MD			
Cardona, Lisa MA			,
Saladino, Paul MD   279   Shah, Shaneel MD   270   Shah, Sh			
Shah, Shaneel MD   279   Singh, Balveen DO   285   Singh, Inderpal MD   285   Si			
Singh, Balveen DO			
MS			
Sartin-Checchi, Nancy NP   274   Greenwald, Benjamin MA   274   Art, Michael MA   274   Art, Michael MA   274   Azobsen, Catherine MS   274-275   Kiley, Catherine MA   275   Lombardi, Crystal MA   275   Lombardi, Crystal MA   275   Lombardi, Crystal MA   275   Strock, Deborah MA   275   Taft, Julie MS   275   William MD   280   Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD   280   Kumar Girija, Nishanth MD   285   Mental Health Residential   Non-Inpatient Services   Access: Supports For Living Inc   Amaily (Addiction Medicine)   Ahari, Shahram MD   275   Akerele, Evaristo MD   275   Akerele, Evaristo MD   275   Stutler, Dayle NP   275   Syadgi, Shalini MD   276   Cackowski, Jennifer MD   276			Singh, Inderpal MD285
Access: Supports For Living Inc		vvcsa, Ratifice ii ivib	Nutritionist
Assante, William MiD   279-280		Nephrology	
Aziz, Shoib MD		Assante, William MD 279-280	
Kiley, Catherine MA       275         Latorre, Rossella BA       275         Lombardi, Crystal MA       275         Phillips, Steven MA       275         Strock, Deborah MA       275         Strock, Deborah MA       275         Taft, Julie MS       275         Vallon, Jeffrey PHD       275         Wiand, Dylan MS       275         Widmark, Lauren MS       275         Mental Health Residential       Oo, Phone MD       281         Non-Inpatient Services       Quinones, Edgard MD       281         Access: Supports For Living Inc       Ramaswamy, Ravi MD       281         Shakouri, Payam MD       282         Velia, Shkendie MD       282         Velia, Shkendie MD       282         Velia, Shkendie MD <th>,</th> <th>Aziz, Shoib MD280</th> <th>· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·</th>	,	Aziz, Shoib MD280	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Latorre, Rossella BA   275			Traymen, eassandra mis mimizes
Dilariyal May   275			Obstetrics And Gynecology
Phillips, Steven MA			
Strock, Deborah MA         275           Taft, Julie MS         275           Vallon, Jeffrey PHD         275           Wiand, Dylan MS         275           Widmark, Lauren MS         275           Mental Health Residential         Oo, Phone MD         281           Non-Inpatient Services         Quinones, Edgard MD         281           Access: Supports For Living Inc         A25           Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)         Trentacosta, Kristen NP         281-282           Akerele, Evaristo MD         275           Butler, Charistopner MD         285           Allen, Christopner MD         285           Allen, Joel MD         Allen, Joel MD           Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD         Allen, Joel MD           Mansur, Abeera MD         281           Obligado, Sergio MD         281           Paskey, Rachel NP         281           Shakouri, Payam MD         281           Shakouri, Payam MD         281           Shakouri, Payam MD         281           Shakendie MD         282           Wen, Yong MD         282           Wen, Yong MD         282           Meurology           Alshalabi, Munther MD         282<			, , ,
Taft, Julie MS         275           Vallon, Jeffrey PHD         275           Wiand, Dylan MS         275           Widmark, Lauren MS         275           Mental Health Residential         Oo, Phone MD         281           Non-Inpatient Services         Paskey, Rachel NP         281           Access: Supports For Living Inc         Quinones, Edgard MD         281           Shakouri, Payam MD         281           Silberberg, Chaim DO         281           Shakouri, Payam MD         281           Silberberg, Chaim DO         281           Wen, Yong MD         282           Aktkinson, Rosa MD         286           Bareket, Henry MD         286           Galaviz, Veronica MD			
Vallon, Jeffrey PHD         275           Wiand, Dylan MS         275           Widmark, Lauren MS         275           Mental Health Residential         Oo, Phone MD         281           Non-Inpatient Services         Paskey, Rachel NP         281           Access: Supports For Living Inc         425           Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)         425           Ahari, Shahram MD         275           Akerele, Evaristo MD         275           Akerele, Evaristo MD         275           Butler, Dayle NP         275           Byadgi, Shalini MD         276           Cackowski, Jennifer MD         276           Chaver Carrey Joseph MD         276           Long Carrey Joseph MD         276           Chaver Carrey Joseph MD         276           Long Carrey Joseph MD		ļ .	
Wiand, Dylan MS		280-281	Arguello Zambrano, Vanessa MD
Mental Health Residential Non-Inpatient Services Access: Supports For Living Inc			285-286
Mental Health ResidentialOo, Phone MD281Babalola, Gbolagade DO286Non-Inpatient ServicesAccess: Supports For Living Inc286Bank, Sema MD286Access: Supports For Living Inc425Ramaswamy, Ravi MD281Bareket, Henry MD286Shakouri, Payam MD281Silberberg, Chaim DO281Dangelo Batista, Michelle MDSilberberg, Chaim DO281Trentacosta, Kristen NP281-282Galaviz, Veronica MD286-287Velia, Shkendie MD282Wen, Yong MD282Garcia, Sharon NP287Akerele, Evaristo MD275Alshalabi, Munther MD282Green, Jeannette MD287Butler, Dayle NP275Alshalabi, Munther MD282Hardert, Anne MD287Cackowski, Jennifer MD276Bodeker, Emma NP282Jahn, Elizabeth NP287Chavar Carey, Jesseph MD276Centurion, Alejandro MD282Jean-Louis, Florence MD287			Atkinson, Rosa MD286
Non-Inpatient Services Access: Supports For Living Inc	,	·	Babalola, Gbolagade DO 286
Access: Supports For Living Inc 425  Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Ahari, Shahram MD 275 Akerele, Evaristo MD 275 Butler, Dayle NP 275 Byadgi, Shalini MD 276 Cackowski, Jennifer MD 276 Cackowski, Jennifer MD 276 Chayez Carey, Joseph MD 276 Cackowski, Jennifer MD 276 Chayez Carey, Joseph MD 276 Chayez Carey MD 276 Chayez Carey Joseph MD 276 Chayez Carey Joseph MD 276 Cha	Mental Health Residential	· · ·	
Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Ahari, Shahram MD	Non-Inpatient Services		
Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine) Ahari, Shahram MD 275 Akerele, Evaristo MD 275 Aming, Jeanean NP 275 Byadgi, Shalini MD 276 Cackowski, Jennifer MD 276 Chayoz Caroy, Joseph MD 276 Chayoz Caroy, Joseph MD 276 Chayoz Caroy, Joseph MD 276 Cian) (Silberberg, Chaim DO 281 Trentacosta, Kristen NP 281-282 Velia, Shkendie MD 282 Velia, Shkendie MD 282 Wen, Yong MD 282 Centurion, Alejandro MD 282 Centurion, Alejandro MD 282 Chayoz Caroy, Joseph MD 276 Chayoz Caroy	Access: Supports For Living Inc		
Silberberg, Chaim DO		, , ,	Dangelo Batista, Michelle MD
Methadone Maintenance (Physician) (Addiction Medicine)Trentacosta, Kristen NP 281-282Galaviz, Veronica MD			286-287
cian) (Addiction Medicine)Ahari, Shahram MD275Akerele, Evaristo MD275Aming, Jeanean NP275Butler, Dayle NP275Byadgi, Shalini MD276Cackowski, Jennifer MD276Chayez Carrey, Jesseph MD276Chayez Carrey, Jesseph MD276Chayez Carrey, Jesseph MD276 Velia, Shkendie MD 282 Garcia, Sharon NP Gresseau, Shirley MD 287 Hardart, Anne MD 287 Jahn, Elizabeth NP 287 Jean-Louis, Florence MD 287 Jean-Louis, Florence MD 288 Jean-Louis, Florence MD 289 289 Centurion, Alejandro MD 289			Galaviz, Veronica MD287
Akerele, Evaristo MD	, , ,		
Aming, Jeanean NP		vven, Yong MD282	
Adshalabi, Munther MD		Neurology	
Byadgi, Shalini MD			
Cackowski, Jennifer MD276 Chavez Carry, Joseph MD276			
Chavez Carry, Joseph MD 276 Centurion, Alejandro MD282 Jean-Louis, Florence MD287			
23. 5.5, 23.3	Chavez Carey, Joseph MD276		Jones, Arthur DO288

Orange - cont.	Sierra, Brynn BS293	Myung, Yoon MD488
	St. Anthony Community Hospital	Sauer, Hugh MD488
Jouve, Natalie MD288	293	Sayegh, Michael MD488
Kasello, Donna MD288	St. Lukes Cornwall	Sebrow, Dov MD488
Knapp, Robin NP288	Hospital/Newbur293	Stamm, Mark MD489
Laborde, Elve MD288	Stern, Laura MS293	Tedford, Michael MD489
Lescale, Keith MD288	Trinagel, Jordan BS293	
Lorde-Rollins, Elizabeth MD 288	Tutwiler, Brooke MS293	Optometrist
Louis-Jacques, Carline MD	Wellness Home Care Ltd293	Accettura, Joseph OD OPTOMET-
288-289	Wellifess Hoffle Care Ltd233	RIST489
Madis, Mark MD289	Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)	Battiato, Jennifer OD OPTOMET-
Mayo, David MD289	Act In Orange County425	RIST489
Nguyen, Phuc MD289	Middletown Mental Health Clinic	Blair, Adonya OD OPTOMETRIST
Palmer, Martin MD289	(SATELLITE)425	489
Panoff, Carrie DO289	Newburgh Mental Health Clinic	Collins, Paul OD OPTOMETRIST
Passano, Cherie MD289	_	l
Pollio, Patricia MD290	425	
Pradhan, Tana DO290	Omh-Operated Psychiatric	Goel-Lyder, Neerja OD OPTOMET-
Rajendran, Geetha MD290	Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient	RIST489
Rosenberg, Victor MD290	•	Goldberg, Joel OD OPTOMETRIST
Schwartz, Arie MD290	Services	489
Stanislawski, Scott MD290	Mid-Hudson Forensic Psychiatric	Groo, Elaina OD OPTOMETRIST
Swaby, Stanley DO290	Center426	489
Tedjarati, Sean MD290	Rehabilitation Support Services,	Newman, Karen OD OPTOMET-
Tenembaum, Gabriel MD 290	In426	RIST489
Vinick, Daniel MD290		Schaefer, Ellen OD OPTOMETRIST
Weinstein, Melissa DO290	Oncology	
Wellistelli, Melissa DO250	Agheli, Aref MD293	
Occupational Therapist	Diamond, Richard MD293	Tomasini, Dawn OD OPTOMET-
Alders, Cara MS 290-291	Kamthan, Arvind MD293	RIST490
Boccia, Cynthia BS291	Koulova, Lidia MD294	Yurter, Bora OD OPTOMETRIST
Durso, Nicholas MS291	Modi, Varun MD294	490
Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.	Moore, Anastasia NP294	Out Course
291	Paracha, Fauzia MD294	Oral Surgeon
Graner, Dena MS291	Patel, Umangi MD294	Allaeb, Yaakov DDS519
Hershkowitz, Faigy MS291	Phair, Jessica NP294	Bodey, Janet DDS519
Jacobson, Elisheva MS291	Stead, Lesley MD294	Brecher, Eliezer DMD519
Kakuriev, Rachel MA291	Yoon, Sam MD295	Han, Daniel DDS519
Lav, Stacey BS291	Ouhthalmalagu	Hirsch, Bradley DMD520
Lewis, Avraham MS291	Ophthalmology	Honrado, Maria DMD520
Lillis, Sheena MS 291-292	Ahn, Daniel DO486 Burnstein, Yochanan MD486	Lee, Mimi DDS520
Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will		Levin, Charles DDS520
292	El-Khayat, Mouhamed MD486	Miller, Patricia DDS520
Maldonado, Edna BS292	Ezon, Isaac MD486	Oh, Eric DDS520
Maxwell, Lynn BS292	Furey, Catherine MD486	Rosenstock, Jared DMD520
Motta-Conklin, Jennifer BS292	Gordon, Richard MD486	Sybo, Brian DDS520
Newburgh Operations LLC DBA	Green, Glenn MD486	Titelman, Aron DDS520
	Kates, Mandes MD 486-487	Oral Surgery
Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill	Kern, Sonia MD487	Bodey, Janet DDS295
292	Koreen, Irina MD487	5546, 34116, 555233
Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Koreen, Larry MD487	Orthodonture
Associates D/B/A Inspire292	Mammo, Rebecca MD487	Adler, Chaim DDS520
Orourke, Donna BS292	Matta, Ayman MD487	Brennan, Allyson DDS520
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC 292	Mignone, Paul MD488	Cohen, Yonatan DMD520
Reiz, Mayer MS292	Moscato, Vincent MD488	Hertan, Evan DDS520
Sardo, Kaitlyn BA292	Myers, Kevin MD488	Pai, Satishchandra DDS520

	C+	I
Orange - cont.	Stewart, Andrew MD300	Pedodontist
Patel, Manish DDS520	Tigges, Russell MD300	Farooq, Shazim DDS521
Patel, Nimesh DMD521	Toro, Jose MD300	Gold, Tamar DMD521
1	Walsh, Jean NP300	Harris, Julie DMD521
Schames, Scott DDS521	Wiener, Bradley MD300	Hovsky, Julia DDS521
Weisberg, Michael DDS521	Otolaryngology	Marie, Glenn DDS521
Weston, Garrett DDS521	Berzofsky, Craig MD300	Mensah, Josephine DMD521
Orthopaedic Surgery		
Abushahin, Imad MD295	Damiano, Angela MD300	Peters, Scott DMD 521-522
Aierstok, Mark MD295	De Serres, Lianne MD 300-301	Ranjitkar, Anuja DDS522
Barrick, William MD295	Demaio, Richard MD301	Sung, Jin DMD522
Berezin, Marc MD295	Frants, Anna MD301	Periodontist
Bhadra, Arup MD295	Jamal, Habibullah MD301	Kass, Gregory DDS522
Boateng, Henry MD295	Kamat, Ameet MD301	
Brief, Paul MD295	Koyfman, Sergey DO301	Personalized Recovery Oriented
Conde, Daphne NP295	Lando, Tali MD301	Services (Pros)
Cooper, Anna MD296	Lopez-Albaitero, Andres MD .301	Access: Supports For Living Inc
Cristofaro, Robert MD296	Mashkevich, Grigoriy MD301	426
Daniels, Christopher MD296	Mclevy-Bazzanella, Jennifer MD	420
Davis, William MD296	301	Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-
Davis, William ND296  Delsavio, Gina MD296	Munzer, Eric DO301	tion
Dow, Matthew MD296	Newland-Pagan, Yvonne MD 302	Campbell, Amber NP355
	Petcu, Louis MD302	Carrano, Inocencia MD355
Episalla, Charles MD296	Rasamny, Jk MD302	Delavalle, Cynthia NP355
Fond, Jason MD296	Suderio-Tirone, Elaine NP302	Dentico, Richard MD355
Gaines, Evan MD296	Yao, Mike MD302	Dunkelman, Neal MD355
Gotesman, Alan MD	Dain Managament	Gombas, George MD355
Grandolfo, Katrina NP297	Pain Management	Hinke, Christine MD355
Gray, Frederick MD297	Damacharla, Ramesh MD302	Joseph, Stephanie MD355
Gupta, Hari DO297	Delavalle, Cynthia NP302	Malik, Adeel DO356
Hyman, Barry MD297	Edwards, Kenessa MD302	Park, Hoon MD356
Ilan, Doron MD297	Hosain, Syed MD302	Pathrose, Bindu DO356
Itingen, Mikhail DO297	Looney, Alice NP 302-303	Rekhala, Vishal DO356
Konigsberg, Matthew MD297	Penalosa, Kazell NP303	Robinson, Michael MD356
Kraushaar, Barry MD297	Robinson, Michael MD303	Rosenberg, Samuel DO356
Kusior, Lawrence MD298	Sanz, Enrique MD303	Sanz, Enrique MD356
Lebitsch, Stephen NP298	Weinstein, Steven MD303	Senol, Selcen MD356
Leu, David MD298	Palliative Care	Weinstein, Steven MD356
Lombardo, Frank MD298	Joseph, Kirti MD303	Zelefsky, David MD356
Martin, Eric MD298	303cpri, kirti 1810	Zheng, Yinggang MD356
Medici, Mark MD298	Pathology	Ziterig, tiliggarig Wib
Moyer, Michelle MD298	Abbi, Rakesh MD303	Physical Therapist
Olsen, Brittany MD298	Alasio, Teresa MD303	Acierno, Nicole DPT305
Patel, Harshadkumar MD298	Anderson, Lori DO303	Akl, Raouf BS305
Powers, Brian MD298	Broughel-Baer, Darcy DO 303-304	Alacar, Danilo DPT305
Rauschenbach, Kenneth DO .299	Eisen, David MD304	Alley, Roland DPT305
Renaldo, Nicholas MD299	Ilario, Marius MD304	Alvarez, Jeffrey BS305
Renzoni, Steven MD299	Rubin, David MD304	Anders, Maureen DPT306
Rogell, Matthew MD299	Schwartz, Richard MD304	Babu, Subin BS306
Rosenstein, Dalia NP	Stockl, Thomas MD304	Banse, Kristin BS306
Rutter, Michael MD299	Szeto, Oliver MD304	Barga, Adam DPT306
Seigel, Harvey MD299	Wang, Yu MD305	Batista, Katherine DPT306
Semble, Richard MD299	Yao, Jorge MD305	Bayer, Michael DPT306
Shuren, Neal MD299	, 1 1 8 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	Beatty, Vincent MS306
Simon, Jordan MD299		Bender, John BS306
Somberg, Andrew MD300		

Orange - cont.         Kellan, Victoria MS         3.14 kessler, Jennifer DPT         Robles, Eleanore BS         3.21 kessler, Jennifer DPT           Benzenberg, Julie DPT         307 Bernstein, Tehilla DPT         307 Bhalara, Hetal DPT         307 Kosonos, Pamela MS         314 Koennecke, Matthew DPT         315 Schneider, Lori DPT         321 Sarnicki, Jennifer
Renzenberg, Julie DPT
Bernstein, Tehilla DPT         307         Koennecke, Matthew DPT         315         Sarnicki, Jennifer DPT         321           Bhalara, Hetal DPT         307         Kokoros, Pamela MS         315         Schneider, Lori DPT         321           Boc, Paula BA         307         Bon Secours Community Hospital         Lawney, Gina DPT         315         Seaboldt, Kevin MS         322           Bon Secours Community Hospital         John Secours Community Hospi
Bhalara, Hetal DPT         307         Kokoros, Pamela MS         315         Schneider, Lori DPT         321-322           Bloch, Susan MS         307         Bloch, Susan MS         307         Seaboldt, Kevin MS         322           Boc, Paula BA         307         Bor Secours Community Hospital         Lawney, Gina DPT         315         Seaboldt, Kevin MS         322           Brady, Courtney DPT         307         Sool, Yu-Na MS         322         Shah, Deepsha DPT         322           Camacho, Isabella DPT         307         307         Sool, Andrea DPT         315         Shah, Shailee BS         322           Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT         307         Lobo, Andrea DPT         315         Shah, Shailee BS         322           Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT         307         Stabella DPT         307         Shah, Shikha MS         322           Casimiro, Joy DPT         307-308         Lundy, Nicole DPT         315         Stahn, Sweta DPT         322           Shan, Shikha MS         322         Shah, Shikha MS         322         Shah, Shikha MS         322           Stamiro, Joy DPT         307-308         Lundy, Nicole DPT         316         Markins, Stephanie BS         316         Markins, Stephanie BR         316         Markins, Stephanie BS
Bloch, Susan MS
Boc, Paula BA         307           Bon Secours Community Hospital         Listas, Nicole BS         315           Secol, Yu-Na MS         322           Shah, Deepsha DPT         322           Shah, Deepsha DPT         322           Shah, Deepsha DPT         322           Shah, Deepsha DPT         322           Shah, Shilde BS         322           Shah, Sweta DPT         322           Shan, Sweta DPT         322
Bon Secours Community Hospital
Shah, Shailee BS   322   322   323   325
Brady, Courtney DPT         307           Cahoon, Caleigh BS         307           Camacho, Isabella DPT         307           Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT         307           Casimiro, Joy DPT         307-308           Checo, Harley BS         308           Checo, Harley BS         308           Chettiar, Eliseus MS         308           Costantino, Dominic DPT         308           Costantino, Dominic DPT         308           Costallo, Theresa BS         308-309           Delgado, Shayna DPT         309           Demilio, Donna DPT         309           Dombrowski, Michael DPT         310           Miglazaly, Paul MS         310           Elghazaly, Paul MS         310           Elghazaly, Paul MS         310           Emmert, Samantha DPT         310           Everett, Gary DPT         310           Meverett, Gary DPT         310           Milliam, Rommel BS         318           Milliam, Rommel BS         318           Weslowski, Bryan MA         324
Cahoon, Caleigh BS       307         Camacho, Isabella DPT       307         Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT       307         Casimiro, Joy DPT       307-308         Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS       308         Checo, Harley BS       308         Chettiar, Eliseus MS       308         Corkum, Kayla DPT       308         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308         Costallo, Theresa BS       308-309         Delgado, Shayna DPT       309         Demilio, Donna DPT       309         Dombrowski, Michael DPT       310         Momingo, Rodellee DPT       310         Dowden, Gina BS       310         Elghazaly, Paul MS       310         Elghazaly, Paul MS       310         Elgracaly, Cheryl DPT       310         Mercy Community Hospital       Varghese, Anisha MS         Mercy Community Hospital       Vonegypt, Megan BS         Varghese, Anisha MS       324         Weinstein, Neil BS       324         Weinstein, Neil BS       324         Mckrnan, Connor BS       317         Mckrnan, Connor BS       317         Meercy Community Hospital       Vonegypt, Megan BS       324         Vonegypt, Megan B
Cahoon, Caleigh BS       307         Camacho, Isabella DPT       307         Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT       307         Casimiro, Joy DPT       307-308         Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS       308         Checo, Harley BS       308         Chetiar, Eliseus MS       308         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308         Costallo, Theresa BS       308-309         Demilio, Donna DPT       309         Dombrowski, Michael DPT       309         Domingo, Rodellee DPT       310         Dowden, Gina BS       310         Elghazaly, Paul MS       310         Emmert, Samantha DPT       310         Emmert, Samantha DPT       310         Everett, Gary DPT       310         Milliam, Rommel BS       318         Milliam, Rommel BS       318         Weilness Home Care Ltd       324         Weslowski, Bryan MA       324
Cantalicio, Tchaikovsky DPT
Casimiro, Joy DPT         307-308         Lundy, Nicole DPT         316         Smith, Laura DPT         322-323           Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS         308         Manalil, Jessica DPT         316         St. Anthony Community Hospital           Checo, Harley BS         308         Manek, Tanvi BA         316         Staback, Matthew BS         323           Corkum, Kayla DPT         308         Marshall, Demerise DPT         316         Staback, Matthew BS         323           Costantino, Dominic DPT         308         Marshall, Demerise DPT         316         Staffiero, Amanda DPT         323           Mostantino, Dominic DPT         309         Martins, Stephanie BS         316         Stafford, Kevin MS         323           Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS         317         Mccarthy, Audrey DPT         317         Stevens, Caitlin DPT         323           Mccarthy, Karen DPT         317         Mcdonald, Mark DPT         317         Thomas, Gincy MS         323           Mcyrine, Gina BS         310         Mckrnan, Connor BS         317         Turney, Karen MS         323           Mckrnan, Connor BS         317         Meier, Fritz BS         317         Varghese, Anisha MS         324           Vonegypt, Megan BS         324           Merect, Gary DPT
Casimiro, Joy DPT       307-308       Lundy, Nicole DPT       316       Smith, Laura DPT       322-323         Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS       308       Manalil, Jessica DPT       316       St. Anthony Community Hospital         Checo, Harley BS       308       Manek, Tanvi BA       316       Staback, Matthew BS       323         Corkum, Kayla DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staback, Matthew BS       323         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staffiero, Amanda DPT       323         Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS       317       Steeves, Caitlin DPT       323         Mccarthy, Audrey DPT       317       Stevens, Laura MS       323         Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317       Thomas, Gincy MS       323         Mcguire, Christina BS       317       Tunney, Karen MS       323         Mckrnan, Connor BS       317       Varghese, Anisha MS       324         Vonegypt, Megan BS       324         Meier, Fritz BS
Chaves-Loeffler, Elena BS       308       Manalil, Jessica DPT       316       St. Anthony Community Hospital         Checo, Harley BS       308       Manek, Tanvi BA       316       Staback, Matthew BS       323         Corkum, Kayla DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staback, Matthew BS       323         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staffiero, Amanda DPT       323         Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS       317       Steeves, Caitlin DPT       323         Demilio, Donna DPT       309       Mccarthy, Audrey DPT       317       Stevens, Laura MS       323         Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317       Mcdonald, Mark DPT       317       Thomas, Gincy MS       323         Dombrowski, Michael DPT       310       Mckrnan, Connor BS       317       Tunney, Karen MS       323         Dowden, Gina BS       310       Mckrnan, Connor BS       317       Urvater, Tracy DPT       324         Vannikova, Galina BS       324         Varghese, Anisha MS       324         Vargh
Checo, Harley BS       308         Chettiar, Eliseus MS       308         Corkum, Kayla DPT       308         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308         Costello, Theresa BS       308-309         Delgado, Shayna DPT       309         Demilio, Donna DPT       309         Dombrowski, Michael DPT       309         Domingo, Rodellee DPT       310         Dowden, Gina BS       310         Elghazaly, Paul MS       310         Emmert, Samantha DPT       310         Escano, Cheryl DPT       310         Everett, Gary DPT       310         Meier, Gretchen BS       317         Milliam, Rommel BS       318         Marshall, Demerise DPT       316         Marshall, Demerise DPT       316         Martins, Stephanie BS       317         Mccarthy, Audrey DPT       317         Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317         Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317         Mcguire, Christina BS       317         Mckrnan, Connor BS       317         Meier, Fritz BS       317         Mercy Community Hospital @       Varghese, Anisha MS         Veinstein,
Chettiar, Eliseus MS       308       Marro, Lynn BS       316       Staback, Matthew BS       323         Corkum, Kayla DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staffiero, Amanda DPT       323         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308       Martins, Stephanie BS       316       Stafford, Kevin MS       323         Costello, Theresa BS       308-309       Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS       317       Steeves, Caitlin DPT       323         Delgado, Shayna DPT       309       Mccarthy, Audrey DPT       317       Stevens, Laura MS       323         Demilio, Donna DPT       309       Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317       Stevens, Laura MS       323         Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317       Mcdonald, Mark DPT       317       Thomas, Gincy MS       323         Moguire, Christina BS       317       Tunney, Karen MS       323         Mckrnan, Connor BS       317       Urvater, Tracy DPT       324         Meier, Fritz BS       317       Varghese, Anisha MS       324         Varghese, Anisha MS       324         Mercy Community Hospital @       Vonegypt, Megan BS       324         Verett, Gary DPT       310       Milliamese, Gretchen DPT       318       Wellness Home Care Ltd       324
Corkum, Kayla DPT       308       Marshall, Demerise DPT       316       Staffiero, Amanda DPT       323         Costantino, Dominic DPT       308       Martins, Stephanie BS       316       Staffiero, Amanda DPT       323         Costello, Theresa BS       308-309       Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS       317       Steeves, Caitlin DPT       323         Delgado, Shayna DPT       309       Mccarthy, Audrey DPT       317       Stevens, Laura MS       323         Demilio, Donna DPT       309       Mccarthy, Karen DPT       317       Thomas, Gincy MS       323         Dombrowski, Michael DPT       310       Mcguire, Christina BS       317       Thomas, Gincy MS       323         Domingo, Rodellee DPT       310       Mckrnan, Connor BS       317       Urvater, Tracy DPT       324         Dowden, Gina BS       310       Meier, Fritz BS       317       Vannikova, Galina BS       324         Elghazaly, Paul MS       310       Mercy Community Hospital @       Vonegypt, Megan BS       324         Escano, Cheryl DPT       310       Milliam, Rommel BS       318       Wellness Home Care Ltd       324         Milliam, Rommel BS       318       Weslowski, Bryan MA       324
Costantino, Dominic DPT308 Costello, Theresa BS 308-309 Delgado, Shayna DPT309 Demilio, Donna DPT309 Dombrowski, Michael DPT309 Dombrowski, Michael DPT
Costello, Theresa BS 308-309       Mary-Herrera, Cecilia BS 317       Steeves, Caitlin DPT 323         Delgado, Shayna DPT 309       Mccarthy, Audrey DPT 317       Stevens, Laura MS 323         Dombrowski, Michael DPT 309-310       Mccarthy, Karen DPT 317       Mcdonald, Mark DPT 317       Thomas, Gincy MS 323         Domingo, Rodellee DPT
Delgado, Shayna DPT
Demilio, Donna DPT
Dombrowski, Michael DPT
Domingo, Rodellee DPT310 Dowden, Gina BS310 Elghazaly, Paul MS310 Emmert, Samantha DPT310 Escano, Cheryl DPT310 Everett, Gary DPT
Domingo, Rodellee DPT310Mckrnan, Connor BS317Urvater, Tracy DPT324Dowden, Gina BS310Meier, Fritz BS317Vannikova, Galina BS324Elghazaly, Paul MS310Meier, Gretchen BS317Varghese, Anisha MS324Emmert, Samantha DPT310Mercy Community Hospital @Vonegypt, Megan BS324Escano, Cheryl DPT310Hammond317Weinstein, Neil BS324Everett, Gary DPT310-311Milanese, Gretchen DPT318Wellness Home Care Ltd324Ezras Choilim Health Center,incMilliam, Rommel BS318Weslowski, Bryan MA324
Dowden, Gina BS310Meier, Fritz BS317Vannikova, Galina BS324Elghazaly, Paul MS310Meier, Gretchen BS317Varghese, Anisha MS324Emmert, Samantha DPT310Mercy Community Hospital @Vonegypt, Megan BS324Escano, Cheryl DPT310Hammond317Weinstein, Neil BS324Everett, Gary DPT310-311Millanese, Gretchen DPT318Wellness Home Care Ltd324Milliam, Rommel BS318Weslowski, Bryan MA324
Elghazaly, Paul MS
Emmert, Samantha DPT310 Mercy Community Hospital @ Vonegypt, Megan BS324 Escano, Cheryl DPT310 Hammond317 Weinstein, Neil BS324 Wellness Home Care Ltd324 Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. Milliam, Rommel BS318 Weslowski, Bryan MA324
Escano, Cheryl DPT310 Hammond
Everett, Gary DPT
Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc. Milliam, Rommel BS318 Weslowski, Bryan MA324
311   Mirra Indmactivi 318   Woll, 110, D.)
Fishman, Daniel DPT
Huang Ke Nan MD 537
dales, slbyi bs
Gd0, AldOHIIIIg D3
Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD   Nicosia, Lesley DPT318   Paulin Ethan MD 537
311   Noonan, Nicole DPT319   Ritter Edmond MD 537
Geler, Ashlee DPT311   Nytko, Conrad DPT319   Zellner Flizabeth MD 538
Giordano, Lisa BS
Glassey, Collin DPT312 Orange County Cerebral Palsy Podiatrist
Goldsmith, Renuka BS312   Associates D/B/A Inspire319   Antonetz, Theodore DPM356
Gordon, Debra BS
Greenstein, Faigie DPT 312-313   Palconet, Gina DPT
Greenstein, Mordical BS313   Panetta Claudia DPT 320   Berkovic, Mark DPM357
Gualtieri, James DPT313   Park Manor Acquisition ILLIC 320   Bojsiuk, Stefan DPM357
Helleckson, Matthew BS313   Patel Purvihen BS 320   Bortniker, Keith DPM357
Hernandez, Heidi Jane BS313   Pawlowski Kimberly MS 320   Chae, Susan DPM357
Hernandez, Neselle DPT313   Price Melissa DPT 320   Chhabra, Simran DPM357
Hodas, Anna DPT
Jarnich, Allison DPT314   Regalado Angel Rose BS 321   Del Rosso, Michael DPM357
Johnson, Amy DPT314 Rendano, Jeffrey DPT321 Fishman, Timothy DPM357
Katzburg, Michael BS314 Fuchs, David DPM358

	Librarilean Dalament NID AFF	North Company Delegate DLD 462
Orange - cont.	Hamilton, Robert NP455	Nussbaum, Robert PHD463
Gomez, Ronald DPM358	Hoben, Jennifer NP455	Ogulnick, Martin PHD
Huchital, Michael DPM358	Iloh, Nkiruka MD455	Rafferty, Eileen PSYD463
Kamenshikov, Alex DPM358	Jarmon, Eric DO456	Rubin, Jeffrey PHD463
•	Jhaveri, Mukesh MD456	Shoop, Christine PHD463
Kaplan, Eric DPM358	Kasamba, Joseph NP456	Turner, Susan PHD463
Keller, Michael DPM358	Kron, Martin MD456	Wilkie, Janet PHD464
Kim, David DPM 358-359	Kunz, Richard NP456	Dulmanam, Diagona
Kyrou, Christos DPM359	Lang, Mimerose NP456	Pulmonary Diseases
Luong, Kenny DPM359	Louis, Emmanise NP456	Amchentsev, Alexey MD324
Mand, Alex DPM359	Maginley, Sylvan MD456	Belinskaya, Ilona MD325
Mina, George DPM359	Mahato, Bisundev MD456	Bezdicek, Petr MD325
Osofsky, Douglas DPM359	Mcdermott, Frank NP 456-457	Bhola, Anita MD325
Quinn, Kerry DPM359	Mckenzie, Hugh NP457	Chaudhry, Riaz MD
Raskin, Joshua DPM359	Mclane, Jennifer NP458	Deleon, Deogenes MD325
Reade, Brian DPM359	Mekontchou, Fabius NP458	Ferguson, John MD325
Rosenfeld, Lonny DPM359	Meshulam, Ryan MD458	Fletcher, Douglas MD325
Rudowsky, Asher DPM359	Mikula, Nicole NP 458-459	Fruchter, Alexander MD325
Schulman, Andrea DPM359	Montalico Juli, Feliciana NP459	Gomez, Dorian MD325
Schwerdt, John DPM360	Noble, Sheldon MD459	Gorga, Joseph MD326
Shanin, Richard DPM360	Ojo, Kafilat MD459	Johnson, Robert MD326
Shapiro, Andrew DPM360	Rahmani, Rumana MD459	Kallmeyer, Mary NP326
Stewart, Todd DPM360	Rathore, Varinder MD459	Kodali, Lavanya MD326
Sussner, Barry DPM360	Risdell, Hart MD459	Leigh, Yasmin DO326
Sussner, Justin DPM360	Rochman, Todd MD460	Linga, Karthika MD326
Toback, Tracey DPM360	Rossi, David NP460	Mclaughlin, Matthew DO326
Tumen, Douglas DPM360	Shah, Parthy MD460	Mokha, Janpreet MD326
Valencia, Sharon DPM360	Shah, Romi MD460	Murali, Sagari NP326
Williams, Elaine DPM360	Shah, Shaneel MD460	Overton, Deserene NP326
Wolff, Charles DPM360	Siebold, Judi NP460	Park, Maryann MD326
Doughistry & Nourelogy	Sikora, Inkeong NP461	Profeta, George MD327
Psychiatry & Neurology Afful, Charles MD461	Singh, Balveen DO461	Reed, Thomas MD327
Allison, Kristin MD461	Vayalumkal, Steven MD461	Schaffer, Alan MD327
Malik, Sarah NP461	Walsh, Elizabeth NP461	Sheldon, Kimberly NP327
Shah, Romi MD462	Weidel, James NP461	Walker, Richard MD327
Yang, Jingduan MD462	Wilson, Shaniqua NP461	Radiology
rang, migudan MD402	Wong, Christina NP461	Abadir, Adel MD327
Psychiatry	Barrelanda	Abdalla, Adel MD328
Afful, Charles MD453	Psychology	Ahmad, Imtiaz MD328
Akerele, Evaristo MD453	Benisz, Mark PSYD462	Ahn, Sungkee MD328
Al-Tariq, Quazi MD453	Cabasso, Arnold PHD462	Aiello, Michael MD328
Alshalabi, Munther MD . 453-454	Corcoran, Erin PSYD	Amirhamzeh, Daniel MD328
Aming, Jeanean NP454	Georgoulias, Sofia PSYD462	Asmat, Parvez MD328
Asiedu, Mary NP454	Goldstein, Stanley PHD462	Benanti, Michael DO328
Ayub, Shahana MD454	Gorovoy, Shahla PHD462	Beyda, Daniel MD328
Berretta, Amy NP454	Griffin, Patricia PHD462	Beyda, Victoria MD328
Bliss, Michael DO454	Griffiths, Raina PSYD462	Bodner, William MD329
Casseus-Dametas, Renette NP	Gutheit, Karen PHD462	Boltin, Harry MD329
455	Kallarakal, Keziah PSYD . 462-463	Boutselis, Maximina MD329
Chan, Serena NP455	Kohn, Samantha PHD463	Caldemeyer, Karen MD329
Cotto, Sylvia NP455	Larson, Stephen PSYD463	Campbell, Bruce MD329
Faroogi, Muhammad MD455	Lee, David PHD463	Chang, John MD329
Foote, Rochelle NP455	Leibovitch, Howard PHD463	Cole, Helene MD329
Fulton, Billi-Jo NP455	Lieberman, Zachariah PSYD 463	Cooney, Michael MD330
Gill, Bhupinder MD455	Mauro, Cristina PHD463	Coplowitz, Shana MD330
Siii, Biiapiiiaci ivib		Copiowitz, Shaha Wib

	Louton Christophor MD 220	Cussman Arlana MD 249
Orange - cont.	Lawton, Christopher MD338	Sussman, Arlene MD348
Coronel, Esther MD330	Leavitt, Gary MD338	Sydow, Gregg MD348
Cotroneo, Vincent MD330	Leibman, A. MD	Tang, Justin MD
Cromwell, Brian MD330	Lerner, Jonathan MD338	Thaler, Bruce MD
Daly, Stephen MD330	Lewis, Andrew MD338	Todisco, Victor MD348
1	Limani, Robert MD339	Tong, Carrie MD 348-349
Davis, Reginald MD330	Lombardo, Frank MD339	Trenkmann, Eric MD349
Denis, Reginald MD330	Luchs, Scott MD339	Vanson, David MD349
Dier, Gary MD	Magrill, Robert MD339	Warhit, Michael MD349
Donikyan, Chris DO331	Maresca, Glauco MD 339-340	Welch, Mark MD349
Drake, Macarthur MD331	Martynov, Alexander MD340	Welte, Frank MD349
Dutka, Michael MD331	Mcdonald, Philip MD340	Weltman, David MD 349-350
Eanelli, Thomas MD 331-332	Mchale, James MD340	White, Michael MD350
Eisman, Daniel MD332	Mehta, Keyur MD340	Wike, Laura MD350
Elsass, Kelcey MD	Melotti, Michelle MD340	Yap, Johnny MD350
Ernst, Karen MD332	Moesch, Dean MD341	Zgheib, Mohammad MD350
Esmaeili, Azadeh MD332	Nicell, Donald MD341	Zimmerman, Asaph MD350
Fenzl, Mark MD	Nicoleau, Christine MD341	Phaumatalogy
Foral, Jonathan MD333	Novik, Boris MD341	Rheumatology
Fox, Jana MD	Ohri, Nitin MD341	Antar, Koshnaf MD 350-351
Garg, Madhur MD333	Okun, Jared MD342	Bhavsar, Tej MD351
Garrigan, Diane DO333	Parikh, Tejas MD342	Francis, Sheeja MD351
Gibbs, Kirwin MD333	Pastena, Gaetano MD 342-343	Lainjo, Goddard MD351
Golding, Corey MD333	Patel, Prakash MD343	Mcmillan, Sonya NP351
Gonzales, Emelito MD334	Patil, Vivek MD343	Purohit, Shivani MD351
Goodman, Brian MD334	Patterson, Stacey MD343	Sleep Medicine
Greco, Michele MD334	Pinero, Susan MD343	Chaudhry, Maria DO352
Greenspan, Stacy DO334	Postal, Eric MD343	Fletcher, Douglas MD352
Grubin, Jeremy MD334	Prakash, Siddarth MD343	Kodali, Lavanya MD352
Ha, Conellia MD 334-335	Racanelli, Joseph MD343	Prashad, Priya MD352
Haimes, Alison MD335	Rafal, Richard MD 343-344	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
Hayes, Benjamin NP335	Reddy, Brijesh MD344	Social Worker
Haymes, Allyson MD335	Reichard, Steven DO344	Evercare Choice, Inc DBA
Henry, Charles MD335	Reiner, Bruce MD 344-345	Evercare Life, Evercare Choice,
Hertford, Douglas MD335	Rescigno, John MD345	Inc534
Herzog, Gary DO335	Rigney, John MD345	1110
Hicks, Brandi MD335	Robinson, Stephen MD345	Speech-Language Pathologist
Hodges, Jason MD335	Rodriguez, Luis MD345	Erps, Yechiel MS352
Horwitz, Karen MD336	Rozansky, Marc MD345	Ezras Choilim Health Center,inc.
Jacob, Jubin MD336	Samaroo, Lakshman NP345	352
Jaswani, Vijay MD336	Schechter, Andrew MD345	Field, Feigl BS352
Kabarriti, Rafi MD336	Schreiber, Edward MD345	Halberstam, Faiga MS352
Kainzbauer, William MD336	Schumpert, Terence MD 345-346	Hudson River Health Care Inc
Kakkanatt, Anand MD336	Sharon, Steve MD346	D/B/A Sun River Health352
Kalnicki, Shalom MD336	Shepard, Timothy MD346	Jacobowitz, Cheskel MS352
Kamesan, Janani MD 336-337	Shreck, Elise MD346	Karp, Michael MA352
Katz, Barry MD337	Shvartzman, Arlette MD346	Klein, Hinda BS352
Kavic, Thomas MD337	Siddiqui, Pervez MD 346-347	Litson Certified Care Inc, DBA Will
Keil, Allan MD337	Singer, Michael MD347	
Kerns, Scott MD337	Skinner, William MD347	352
Kim, Jennifer MD337	Slattery, Michael MD347	Majer, Miriam MA352
Kim, Samuel MD337	Smith, Matthew MD347	Metzger, Sima MS 352-353
Klein, Jonathan MD337	Solis, J Louis MD347	Newburgh Operations LLC DBA
Kommana, Harisha MD . 337-338	Somrov, Serge MD347	Sapphire Nursing At Meadow Hill
Lamoureux, Christine MD338	Stoll, Howard MD 347-348	353

Orange - cont.	Putnam	Pilchik, Robert MD368
	1 deliaii	Sherman, Marc MD368
Orange County Cerebral Palsy	Acupuncturist	Slater, Alan MD368
Associates D/B/A Inspire353	Crofts, Jessica LAC363	Tarkin, Howard MD368
Park Manor Acquisition II LLC 353	Crorts, Jessica LAC	Tejani, Furqan MD368
Schachter, Sora SLP353	Allergy & Immunology	Varanasi, Sankar MD368
Schenker, Devorah SLP353	Esposito, Alana NP363	
St. Anthony Community Hospital		Certified Social Worker
353	Audiology	Alfinito, Mary MSW465
Stefansky, Devorah MS353	Di Tomaso, Jennifer AUD 363	Altis, Zoe MSW465
Wallkill Valley Health Center .353		Anderson, Amy MSW465
Ziegler, Tzvi MS353	Cardiac Electrophysiology	Angelo, Denise MSW465
	Choudry, Subbarao MD363	Arceri, Thomas MSW465
Sports Medicine	Cardio-Thoracic	Arocho-Mercado, Nancy MSW
Belasco, Nicholas DO353		465
	Kaplon, Richard MD363	Badding, Nancy MSW465
Thoracic Surgery	Cardiology	Barta, Adam MSW 465-466
Badami, Chirag MD353	Choudry, Maddipoti MD363	Beck, Rachel MSW466
Bennett, Joanne NP353	Gass, Alan MD363	Becker-Aaron, Lesley MSW 466
Brizzio, Mariano MD354	Gillen, Erin NP363	Bekker, Aida MSW466
Chin, Cynthia MD354	Hadid, Ahmad MD 363-364	Berardo, Doris MSW466
Derose, Joseph MD354	Herwig, Kenneth MD364	Brick, Gail MSW466
Essa, Yasin MD354	Jackson, Dipan NP364	Buckstine, William MSW466
Ginsburg, Mark MD354	Lanier, Gregg MD364	Carillo, Kristen MSW466
Gorenstein, Lyall MD354	Pollack, Cary MD364	Carmona-Padilla, Jenny MSW 466
Kwon, Sean MD354	Solomon, Lawrence MD364	Caroprese, Kristen MSW 466
Mirza, Farooq MD354	Stent, Sabrina NP364	Charbonneau, Ashley MSW466
Oberoi, Kurun Partap MD354	Tighe, John MD364	Cintron-Arroyo, Melissa MSW
Passik, Cary MD354	Timmermans, Robert MD364	466
Pendleton, Audrey MD354	Yaghoubian, Sanam MD365	Corbo, Pamela MSW466
Pirelli, Luigi MD354	Tagnoublan, Sanam MD	Crispino, Annmarie MSW466
Saeed, Saqib MD354	Cardiovascular And Vascular	Cruz, Katherine MSW467
Said, Sameh MD 354-355	Surgery	Cuevas, Theonyl MSW467
Stanifer, Bryan MD355	Dietzek, Alan MD365	Culleton, Michele MSW467
Weiser, Todd MD355	Goyal, Arun MD365	Dammeyer, Denise MSW467
	Mateo, Romeo MD365	Daniels, Rickie MSW467
Urgent Care	Patton, Byron MD365	Dibonaventura, Joyce MSW467
Garnet Health Urgent Care PC 58	Tutton, byron wib	Duke, Lori MSW467
Middletown Medical PC58	Cardiovascular Disease	Edelstein, Gary MSW467
Wellnow Urgent Care P C DBA	Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD	Fagen, Drena MSW467
Wellnow Urgent Care58	365	Falcon-Johnson, Denise MSW 467
Urology	Ashraf, Mirza MD366	Fernandez, Jesana MSW 467
Urology Abourbib Samuel MD 360	Campo, Aarti MD366	Gahagan, Alane MSW467
Abourbih, Samuel MD360	Choudry, Subbarao MD366	Golden, Jessica MSW467
Evans, Richard MD	Dorsa, Frank MD366	Greenstein, Carmen MSW467
Galarneau, Gerard MD361	Esquitin, Ricardo MD366	
Greenfield, Saul MD361	Gorwara, Simon MD366	Gubner-Gold, Katherine MSW
Hoffman, Michael MD361	Hamroff, Glenn MD 366-367	468
Lin, Yu-Kuan MD361	Harburger, Joseph MD367	Gurevich, Sara MSW468
Pomerantz, Paul MD361	Lazar, Stephen MD367	Guzman, Lynda MSW468
Schwalb, Murray MD361	Mcclung, John MD367	Hankins, Leroy MSW468
Singh, Jaspreet DO362	Melcer, Joshua MD367	Hansel, Jami MSW468
Stern, Michael MD362	Merla, Veeranna MD 367-368	Hennings, Miriam MSW468
Vemulapalli, Praneeth MD362	Messina, Anthony MD368	Henry, Diane MSW468
Zoltan, Edward MD362	Patrello, Anthony MD368	Herling, Joyce MSW468
		Jampol, Alison MSW468

	Han Assasiates Of Dutus as Anal	1 11
Putnam - cont.	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And	Lee, Howard MD
Kelsey, Anne MSW468	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc	Llewellyn, Kathleen MD369
Larocchia, Debra MSW468	DBA Hudson Vall539	Logiurato, Brendan MD369
Len, Robert MSW468	Commenter	Mcguire, Paul MD370
Mazzella, Anthony MSW468	Counselor	Mohabir, Anthony MD370
Mcwilliam, Jessica MSW468	Berry, Ken MS471	Nevsky, Gregory MD370
Metz, Andrew MSW469	Dilecce, Samantha MS471	Racanelli, Joseph MD370
Molloy, Margaret MSW469	Hults, Carol MA471	Zhang, Yiping MD370
Nadig, Anne MSW469	King-Petrellese, Kasey MS471	Durable Medical Equipment
Nicolaysen, Mallory MSW469	Lemus Martinez, Marleny MS	Drug World Of Cold Springs, Inc
Oconnell, Clelia MSW469		539
Orlowski, Dennis MSW469	Mitchell-Gambino, Claudia MS	
Pallone, Danielle MSW469	472	Emergency Medicine/Critical
Payne, Eryn MSW469	Ortiz, Angela MA472	Care/Trauma Care
Roessel, Katherine MSW469	Band's	Abraham, Ashly NP370
Sacer, Catherine MSW469	Dentist	Abraham, Joel DO370
Sala, Emily MSW469	Atwell-Oglesby, Lauren DMD 523	Ajbani, Keyur MD370
Salvatore, Jessica MSW470	Ayuko, Vincent DDS523	Barone, Ingrid NP370
Santiago, Despina MSW470	Belgrade, Mila DMD523	Basdeo, Donald NP370
Schultz, Bradley MSW470	Bhasin, Komaljit DDS523	Bellapu, Sowdhamani MD370
Senior, Keisha MSW470	Chernin, Marina DDS523	Bentivenga, Laura NP370
Sheppard, Anthony MSW470	Choi, Howard DDS523	Boh, Joannah NP370
Silverman, Andrew MSW470	Choudhary, Yuvika DDS523	Bonnet, Andre DO370
Smith, Brooke MSW470	Chung, Jin DDS523	Borenstein, Marc MD370
Snow, Kimberly MSW470	Friedman, Robert DMD . 523-524	Bortell, Natalia NP 370-371
Spittal, Lisa MSW470	Garg, Ridhima DDS524	Bruck, Isaac MD371
Sreedhar, Anita MSW470	Garland, Christopher DDS524 Geisler, Benjamin DMD524	Brutus, Sargine MD371
Surval, Miriam MSW470	Grcevic, Joan DDS524	Brutus-Bush, Rachelle NP371
Terralavoro-Short, Dawn MSW	Gurfinkel, Michelle DDS524	Bryan, Dorrett NP371
470	Henriquez, Naida DMD524	Caban Rivera, Rafael MD 371
Thom, William MSW471	Kesselman, Neil DDS524	Cespedes, Victoria MD371
Tortoso, Virginia MSW471	Koh, Joon-Yong DMD524	Chiera, Patricia NP371
Tramontana, Nancy MSW471	Krishna, Balu DDS524	Choudri, Ambreen MD371
Vasquez-Rojas, Iris MSW471	Leibowitz, Eric DDS 524-525	Ciardullo, Eric DO371
Weisberger, Jodi MSW471	Park, Min DDS525	Colantoni, Matthew DO371
Zaksenburg, Ariel MSW471	Patel, Milap DDS525	Cunningham, Christine NP371
Zayani, Mary MSW471	Santostefano, Anthony DDS 525	Datiashvili, Otar MD371
	Sigona, Richard DDS525	Denicola, Alice NP371
Chiropractor	Sood, Sonia DDS525	Dethomas, Eleanor MD371
Covelli, Edward DC368	Waldman, Eric DMD525	Diescher, Marissa NP372
Maher, John DC368	Waldman, Larry DDS525	Dirago, George MD372
Marino, Charles DC369	Discount Park all all and	Dittrich, Freya DO372
Comprehensive Specialty Clinic	Diagnostic Radiology	Duplessy, Nancy NP
Services	Birney, Alan MD	Dyson, Duane MD
Care, Inc., Hudson Valley Region	Calvert, Alexander MD369	Elahi, Ershad MD372 Elton, William MD372
539	Cooper, Nancy MD369	Estrellado, Mark Christian MD
Celia Dill Dialysis Center539	Crowley, Andrea MD369	·
Open Door Family Medical	Doi, Kei MD369 Greenberg Sofiva MD 369	
1	Greenberg, Sofiya MD369 Herman, Mira MD369	Felice, Joseph MD372
Center, Inc539 Putnam Gi LLC539	Hsu, Daniel MD369	Fil, Laura DO
St Christopher's Inn, Inc539	Jaspan, Oren MD369	Greenblatt, Robert MD372
	Kurz, Evan DO369	Gupta, Rajesh MD372 Gutterson, Glen MD372
	Lau, Vincent MD369	Guzik, Jerry DO
	223, 11100110 11110 1111111111111111111111	Guzik, Jerry DO

	Van Dor Stoog John MD 276	
Putnam - cont.	Van Der Steeg, John MD376 Vyas, Nimisha DO376	General Hospital Services
Hall, James MD372	Walker, Amber DO376	Putnam Hospital Center DBA
Haydt, Melissa NP372	Willms, Paul NP376	Putnam Hospital479
Ho, Susana MD373	Yanisko, Anna NP	'
Hughes, Kristin MD373	You, Alex MD376	General Surgery
Jaiyeola, Bola NP373	100, AICX WID	Aharon, Alon MD378
Jarrett, Clayton NP373	Endocrinology & Metabolism	Arias Gautreaux, Roberto MD 378
Joseph, Jijoe DO373	Apedo, Margaret MD376	Casasanta, Marc MD378
Kalathivila, Dominic NP373	Gibbs, Niah NP377	Cerabona, Thomas MD378
Kay, Crystal NP373	Lama, Genevieve MD377	Dong, Xiang MD378
Kazos, Alexander MD373	Murari, Keerti MD377	Floch, Craig MD378
Kelly, Stephen DO373	Rivas, Sadhis MD377	Juneja, Amandeep MD378
Kennedy, Derek MD373	_ , , , , ,	Kaplon, Richard MD378
Khan, Zubair MD373	Family Practice	Kaul, Ashutosh MD378
Khankhel, Nauman MD373	Alam, Afsana DO51	Minarich, Michael MD378
Kim, Seyun MD373	Alexander, Terry NP51	Newman, Richard MD379
Kubert, Jason MD 373-374	Amoako, Cindy NP51	Nitzkorski, James MD379
Kupper, Aric MD374	Antony, Simy NP51-52	Parikh, Purvi MD379
Kurtz, Norma MD374	Ashok Malayil, Aleena NP52	Sheth, Hansraj MD379
Lee, Andrew MD374	Asiedu, Sandra NP52	Sims, Sarah MD379
Lobosco, Matthew MD374	Baig, Sana NP52	Stephens, Daniel MD379
Madori, Frank MD374	Ballen, Ana NP52	Sun, Huan Huan MD379
Makker, Tanveer MD374	Berlus, Nickisha MD51	Swan, Ryan MD379
Maldonado, Andres MD374	Carmichael, Doussou NP52	Ugras, Stacy MD379
Manchester, Joseph DO374	Chawla, Ravina NP52	Company None and Summany
Marra, Kelly NP374	Chiaravalloti, Danielle NP52	General Vascular Surgery
Marsan, Nathanael MD374	Chua, Justin MD51	Babu, Sateesh MD
Mckenna, Linda NP374	Eising, Janet NP52	Fulton, Joseph MD
Menna, Michael DO374	Even, Loras DO51	Hirko, Mark MD
Miano, Jennifer NP374	Garber, Helen NP52	Juneja, Amandeep MD380
Miller, Alan MD374	Grover, Monica DO51	Kwon, Jeontaik MD380
Morelli-Sager, Patricia NP374	Guekjian, Taline NP52	Laskowski, Igor MD380
Natal, Brenda MD375	John, Smitha NP53	Plummer, Dahlia MD380
Nelson-Perron, Melissa MD375	Kabir, Tahsin DO51	Ventarola, Daniel MD380
Ng, Kelly DO375	Kelly, Peter DO51	Gynecologic Oncology
Nickles, Leroy MD375	Paolilli, Eric NP53	Chuang, Linus MD380
Nwoke, Uloaku NP375	Petersen, Lena NP53	
Pacenza, Gladys NP375	Ranalletta, Matthew NP53	Hematology
Parizh, Ilya DO375	Sanders, Bruce MD51	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD380
Parry-Birnstill, Lisa NP375	Treanor, Margaret NP53	Davidson, Lev MD 380-381
Patel, Raviraj MD375	Zaslow, Jay MD51	Maresca, Michael MD381
Petricek, Ursula NP375	Gastroenterology	Pathan, Nusrat MD381
Podber, Jayson MD375	Brandwein, Steven MD377	Phillip, Yolanda NP381
Poncher, Evan MD375	Brenner, Jack MD377	Vani, Anura NP381
Rizzo, Andrew MD375	Brun, Alexander MD377	Virk, Gurvinder NP381
Rodriguez, James MD375	Fiedler, Lizabeth MD377	
Rogotzke, Cyle MD375	l '	Infectious Diseases
Saltzman, Maya MD376	Gorelick, Steven MD377 Gupta, Sunil MD377	Chitkara, Neeta MD381
Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD376	Kaufman, Daniel MD377	Cluzet, Valerie MD381
Sehrawat, Sidhant NP376		Gujadhur, Nili MD381
Sharma, Aman NP376	Kushner, Michael MD377	Institutional Ltc Services
Sharma, Raman NP376	Lin, David MD377	
Trivedi, Maulik MD376	Obrien, Daniel MD378	Putnam Nursing And Rehabilita-
Unadkat, Deven DO376	Perinbasekar, Rajiv MD378	tion Center539
	Tighe, Mae MD378	Putnam Ridge539

Putnam - cont.	Mental Health Outpatient	Obstetrics And Gynecology
Internal Dandining	Non-Residential Services	Alvarez, Natalie MD385
Internal Medicine	Putnam Family & Community	Benvenuto, Anna MD385
Amin, Nadia MD53	Services, Inc465	Cantor, Matthew MD385
Bank, Michael MD53		Charles, Meedlen MD385
Bouchard, Martha MD53	Mental Health Practitioner	Crowder, Janice MD385
Choudry, Maddipoti MD53-54	Aponte, Raven MA382	Doe, Samfee MD385
Davidson, Lev MD54 Dorsa, Frank MD54	Burgos-Hernandez, Zoleidy MA	Fridman, Frida MD385
Gorich, George MD54	382	Grover, Monica DO385
Gupta, Anita MD54	Johnson, Matthew MA382	Hemmerdinger, Tracy MD385
Hadid, Ahmad MD54	Martinez-Drinks, Elena MS382	Kulbida, Nicholas MD385
Hamroff, Glenn MD55	Quackenbush, Laurie MA382	Lucal, Elizabeth MD
Higgins, William MD55	Sciullo, Mary MS382	Mcmahon, Lauren MD385 Rudnicki, Janusz MD386
Hubner, Jeanne NP55	Scully, Anne MS382	Tenembaum, Gabriel MD386
Kamin, Henry MD55	Waters, Sara MA	Twist, Laura MD386
Keise, Kay NP55	Welch, Cailin MA	Wylie, Blair MD
Koutelos, Thomas MD55	Zappone, Melinda MS383	vv y ii c, bidii ivib
Kozicz, Izabela MD55	Methadone Maintenance (Physi-	Occupational Therapist
Kurtz, Norma MD55	cian) (Addiction Medicine)	Burke, Owen BS386
Lama, Genevieve MD55	Berlus, Nickisha MD383	Cicoria, Maria MS386
Legler, Glenn MD55	Bruck, Isaac MD383	Feretti, Ann Marie BS386
Ligenza, Cynthia MD56	Bunt, Gregory MD383	Giacalone, Sarah BS386
Mani, Egesta MD56	Duvvi, Vikram MD383	Gotlieb, Megan MS386
Ochei, Robin MD56	Pollack, Cary MD383	Kagan, Danielle BS386
Orourke, Kyle NP56	Rizzo, Ándréw MD383	Kelly, Heather BS386
Patterson, Kemeisha NP56	Santiago-Rosado, Livia MD383	Loftus, Kristina BS386
Rojas, Henry MD56	Zaslow, Jay MD383	Lucchi-Caponigro, Lori BS 386
Rosen, Mitchell MD56	Nambualami	Maldonado, Edna BS 386-387
Santos, Minerva MD	Nephrology	Miele-Moran, Courtney MS387 Putnam Ridge387
Shamian, Benhoor MD56	Capicotto, Michael MD384	Simpson, Jessica MS387
Skladzinska-Reyher, Edyta MD 56	Coffino, Alan MD384 Katikaneni, Madhavi MD384	Trinagel, Jordan BS387
Taha, Omar MD56 Turchioe, Frank MD57	Papanagnou, Anastasios MD 384	Tutwiler, Brooke MS387
Zarcone, Valerie DO57	Perinbasekar, Saradha MD 384	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And
Zarcone, valene DO	Sonara, Husein MD384	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc
Internal	Johara, Haselii Wib	
Gorich, George MD381	Neurological Surgery	DBA Hudson Vall387
Noble, John NP381	Alsdorf, Emily NP539	Omh Adult Clinic (Stateopr)
lukamankianal Candialaan	Cho, Michael MD539	Putnam Clinic465
Interventional Cardiology	Garell, Paul MD539	
Ahmad, Hasan MD381	Lebovitz, Jonathon MD539	Omh-Operated Psychiatric
Amruthlal Jain, Sachin Kumar MD	Marcus, Joshua MD539	Center And Oasas-Asa Inpatient
	Moyle, Henry MD540	Services
Gorwara, Simon MD382	Sanderson, Scott MD540	Arms Acres465
Hadid, Ahmad MD382	Tandon, Adesh MD540	Onceloni
Patrello, Anthony MD382	Neurology	Oncology
Mental Health Clinic Treatment	Chaudhry, Frasat MD384	Ambinder, Jeffrey MD387
Putnam Family & Community	Schwartz, Daniel MD384	Dai, Tong MD387 Dong, Xiang MD387
Services, Inc		Maresca, Michael MD387
	Nutritionist	Patil, Pradnya MD387
	Ahuja, Sonia MS384	Phillip, Yolanda NP387
	Aloi Deheza, Maria BS384	Vani, Anura NP388
	Devito, Gina BS	
	Leech, Jennifer MS385	

Putnam - cont.	Bhalara, Hetal DPT389	Montano, Jennifer BS392
Putilalii - Colit.	Boc, Paula BA389	Neufeld, Alex DPT392
Ougl Compagn	Bonet, Kelly MS389	Nugent, Michael MS392
Oral Surgeon	Brissette, Steven BS389	Ofarrell, John BS392
Oh, Eric DDS525	Cahoon, Caleigh BS389	Oliveros, Caitlin Mari BS392
Outhordouteuro	Canale, Alice BS389	Patane, Patricia BS393
Orthodonture 525	Carmody, Josephine BS . 389-390	Patel, Abhisha BS
Deans, Jodi DDS525	Carrington, Shanice BA390	Patel, Anvi BS
Li, Lok DMD526	Checo, Harley BS390	Patel, Purviben BS393
Pai, Satishchandra DDS526		
Patel, Nimesh DMD526	Cole, Andreana BS390	Power, Michael-Louis MS393
Outhorized: Course.	Conway, Lizbeth BA390	Prabhu, Sandeep BS393
Orthopaedic Surgery	Costales, Arnold BS390	Putnam Ridge393
Belkin, Nicole MD388	Curtin, Maureen BS390	Rankin, Sheana MS393
Gray, Frederick MD388	Delacruz, Patrick BS390	Rattigan, Melward BS393
Langhans, Mark MD388	Delamonico, Carly BS390	Regalado, Angel Rose BS393
Rogell, Matthew MD388	Dickinson, Emily BS390	Reilly, Stephanie DPT393
Trupia, Evan MD388	Eichner, Robert MS390	Romanello, Zachary BS393
	Ferrara, Abigail BS390	Schunk, Jerret DPT393
Pain Management	Fiederlein-Kesper, Heidi DPT 390	Seaboldt, Kevin MS 393-394
Huang, Yili DO388	Fitzpatrick, Caroline MS390	Seol, Yu-Na MS394
Pathology	Fritzsch, Lauren DPT390	Shah, Shailee BS394
Pathology	Gaviola, Mariano Frederico MD	Shah, Shikha MS394
Csury, Laszlo MD388	390	Silveira E Silva, Hugo BS394
Fix, Daniel MD388		Singhal, Anita BS
Mcknight, Ryan MD388	Giron, Jorge BS390	Tabor, Nathan DPT394
Pathan, Nusrat MD388	Goldsmith, Renuka BS391	Teague, Judith BS
Quinn, David MD388	Golis, Jacek BS391	Thayil, Sheetal BS394
Sassoon, Jodi MD388	Greenstein, Faigie DPT391	Tyrrell, Cynthia MS394
Vischio, Anna MD388	Gronski, Kimberly BS391	Ucp Associates Of Putnam And
Pedodontist	Helleckson, Matthew BS391	
	Huber, Jessie DPT391	Southern Dutchess Counties Inc
Brein, Daniel DMD526	Hylka, Benjamin BS391	DBA Hudson Vall394
Debiase, Joseph DDS	larocci, Joseph BS391	Umbrino, Frank BS394
Mathew, Shylon DDS526	Ilagan, Irene Pauline DPT391	Vonegypt, Megan BS395
Park, Min DDS526	Jarnich, Allison DPT391	Wolf, Eric BS395
Saintil, Melissa DDS526	Joseph, Anila MS391	Yang, Chung-Yu BS395
Periodontist	Kelly, Bryan MS391	Zamparo Friedrich, Sandra BS 395
Balaster, Sarah DMD526	Kelly, Jennifer MS391	Zeiss, Russell BS395
Shah, Serena DDS526	Kennedy, Christopher MS391	
311a11, 361611a DD3	Kim, Sooheui MS391	Podiatrist
Physical Medicine & Rehabilita-	Kirkpatrick, Nicholas DPT391	Ashfaq, Amna DPM399
tion	Kohout, Erin DPT391	Grippo, Patrick DPM399
Datikashvili, Teymuraz MD399	Kokoros, Pamela MS 391-392	Kyrou, Christos DPM399
	Listas, Nicole BS392	Shaffer, Bruce DPM 399-400
Lampel, Claudia MD399	Lungin, Margarita BS392	
Nelson, Dina MD	Mahesh, Akshaya BS392	Psychiatry & Neurology
Scott, Charles MD399	Manek, Tanvi BA392	Bunt, Gregory MD475
Physical Therapist	Mann, Samantha DPT392	Haberman, Maurice MD475
Alvarez, Jeffrey BS 388-389	Maracich, Rebecca MS392	Soudan, Majd MD475
Alvear, Krystine DPT389	Marks, Alison BA392	Psychiatry
Antin, Brittany DPT389	Marto, Brian BS392	l
Aucoin, Jennifer MS389	Mccarthy, Audrey DPT392	Baharani, Reena MD472
	Mckrnan, Connor BS392	Barreras-Cruz, Tania MD472
Bacayo, Nina BS389	Meyers, Kimberly BS392	Barron, Elyssa MD472
Barrie, Tara BS389	Mikesh, Matthew BS392	Bello, Elba MD472
Beatty, Vincent MS389	Milena, Andrew BS392	Campbell, Andrene MD472
Beckford, Debbie BS389	ivincha, Anarew DJ	Chu, Sin MD472

#### Putnam - cont. Radiology Urology Aiello, Michael MD ......395 Berkeley-Gsegnet, Antoinette MD Cohen, Hershenta MD ......472 Antonio, Joseph MD ......395 Dambrosio, Maryellen NP ..... 472 .....400 Deaton, Rodney MD ..... 472-473 Beyda, Daniel MD ......395 Wenske, Sven MD ......400 Beyda, Victoria MD ......395 Didario, Marie DO ......473 Bromley, Michael MD ......395 Dudas, Melissa DO ......473 Crystal, Jonathan MD ......396 Duvvi. Vikram MD .......473 Farhangi, Edward MD ......396 Fisher, Naomi NP ......473 Fogel, Adam DO ......473 Fenzl, Mark MD ......396 Gandra, Babuji MD ......473 Friedland, Richard MD ......396 Gendron, Bruce MD ......396 Harding, Katherine MD .......473 Gibbs, Kirwin MD ......396 Heh, Chen-Wen MD ......473 Greco, Michele MD ......396 Hobson, Fran NP ......473 Hentel, Benjamin MD ......396 Krim, Sarah NP ......473 Lee, Sol MD ......473 Herman, Mira MD ......396 Hyder, Jalal DO ......396 Lefay, Sydney DO ......474 Keil, Allan MD ......396 Mathew, Jerry MD ......474 Kim, Samuel MD ......396 Mcdermott. Frank NP ......474 Koenigsberg, Tova MD ..........396 Mcgregor, Victor NP ......474 Koutcher, Lawrence MD ......396 Nanda, Nandita MD ......474 Leavitt, Gary MD ......397 Pellerin, Donna MD ......474 Lewis, Andrew MD ......397 Rodriguez, Jose NP ......474 Sikora, Inkeong NP ......474 Lewis, Jon MD ......397 Lien, Donald MD ......397 Silva, Timothy NP ......474 Logiurato, Brendan MD ......397 Silverio, Amanda MD ......474 Smith, Richard DO ......474 Maresca, Glauco MD ......397 Mazzilli, Thomas MD ......397 Stancov, Diana MD ......474 Mikucki, Maryann MD ......397 Swanson, Nadia NP ......474 Miller, Robin MD ......397 Sylvester, Jessica MD ......475 Tallman, Jason NP ......475 Naser-Tavakolian, Kiyon MD .397 Vivino, Geneva NP ......475 Parikh, Tejas MD ......397 Patil, Vivek MD ......397 Yermak, Yelena MD ......475 Poplausky, Maurice MD 397-398 Zach, Jonathan MD ......475 Prakash, Siddarth MD ......398 **Psychology** Racanelli, Joseph MD ......398 Berner, Michelle PHD ......475 Schumpert, Terence MD ......398 Berner, Stuart PHD ......475 Seckler, Benjamin MD ......398 Butters, Jonathan PSYD ......475 Shih, Emil MD ......398 Certilman, Carolyn PSYD ......475 Singer, Michael MD ......398 Eggleston, Jeremy PHD ......475 Smith, Matthew MD ......398 Einhorn, Kenneth PHD ......476 Stoll. Howard MD ......398 Field, Ronald PHD ......476 Tinger, Alfred MD ......398 Glukhovsky, Lisa PHD ......476 Waxman, Peter MD ......398 Intriligator, Roxann PHD ......476 Yen, Bryan MD ......398 Leonardi, Dana PHD ......476 **Speech-Language Pathologist** Rembert, Cecilia PSYD ......476 Putnam Ridge ......398 Rubin, Joanne PHD ......476 Vavas, Maria PSYD ......476 **Sports Medicine** Wells, Michael PHD ......476 Syrop, Isaac MD ......398 **Pulmonary Diseases** Thoracic Surgery Agarwal, Arun MD ......395 Aharon, Alon MD ...... 398-399 Ligenza, Cynthia MD ......395 Patton, Byron MD ......399 Rosen, Mitchell MD ......395 Sun, Huan Huan MD ......399

## **Pharmacy Index**

You may find pharmacies in this index by searching alphabetically by pharmacy name then page number, where you may locate their listing.

For the most up-to-date listing of network pharmacies, visit our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

В	
	rn Pharmacy LLC, Bdrn543
K	545
	yas Joel Pharmacy Inc543
P	yas soci i marmacy me 345
	ne Plains Pharmacy543
	ie i lailis i flatfilacy

Form Approved OMB# 0938-1421

# Multi-Language Insert Multi-language Interpreter Services

**English:** We have free interpreter services to answer any questions you may have about our health or drug plan. To get an interpreter, just call us at **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Someone who speaks English/Language can help you. This is a free service.

**Spanish:** Contamos con los servicios de interpretación gratuitos para responder cualquier pregunta que pueda tener sobre nuestro plan de salud o medicamentos. Para solicitar un intérprete, llámenos al **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Alguien que hable español puede ayudarlo. Este es un servicio gratuito.

Chinese (Mandarin): 我们提供免费的口译服务,可解答您对我们的健康或药物计划的有关疑问。如需译员,请拨打 1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)。您将获得中文普通话口译员的帮助。这是一项免费服务。

Chinese (Cantonese): 我們提供免費的口譯服務,可解答您對我們的健康或藥物計劃可能有的任何疑問。如需口譯員服務,請致電 1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)。會説廣東話的人員可以幫助您。此為免費服務。

**Tagalog:** May mga libre kaming serbisyo ng interpreter para sagutin ang anumang posible ninyong tanong tungkol sa aming planong pangkalusugan o plano sa gamot. Para kumuha ng interpreter, tawagan lang kami sa **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. May makakatulong sa inyo na nagsasalita ng Tagalog. Isa itong libreng serbisyo.

**French:** Nous mettons à votre disposition des services d'interprétation gratuits pour répondre à toutes vos questions sur notre régime de santé ou de médicaments. Pour obtenir les services d'un interprète, appeleznous au **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Un interlocuteur francophone pourra vous aider. Ce service est gratuit.

**Vietnamese:** Chúng tôi có dịch vụ thông dịch miễn phí để trả lời bất kỳ câu hỏi nào của quý vị về chương trình sức khỏe hoặc chương trình thuốc của chúng tôi. Để nhận thông dịch viên, chỉ cần gọi cho chúng tôi theo số **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Một nhân viên nói tiếng Việt có thể giúp quý vị. Dịch vụ này được miễn phí.

**German:** Wir bieten Ihnen einen kostenlosen Dolmetschservice, wenn Sie Fragen zu unseren Gesundheitsoder Medikamentenplänen haben. Wenn Sie einen Dolmetscher brauchen, rufen Sie uns unter folgender Telefonnummer an: **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Ein deutschsprachiger Mitarbeiter wird Ihnen behilflich sein. Dieser Service ist kostenlos.

Korean: 당사의 건강 또는 의약품 플랜과 관련해서 물어볼 수 있는 모든 질문에 답변하기 위한 무료 통역 서비스가 있습니다. 통역사가 필요한 경우, 1-800-247-1447(TTY: 711)번으로 당사에 연락해 주십시오. 한국어를 구사하는 통역사가 도움을 드릴 수 있습니다. 통역서비스는 무료로 제공됩니다.

**Russian:** Если у вас возникли какие-либо вопросы о нашем плане медицинского страхования или плане с покрытием лекарственных препаратов, вам доступны бесплатные услуги переводчика. Если вам нужен переводчик, просто позвоните нам по номеру **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Вам окажет помощь сотрудник, говорящий на русском языке. Данная услуга бесплатна.

Arabic: نوفّر خدمات ترجمة فورية مجانية للإجابة على أي أسئلة قد تكون لديك حول خطة الصحة أو الدواء الخاصة بنا. للحصول على مترجم فوري، ما عليك سوى الاتصال بنا على الرقم 1447-247-1800 (711: 711). يمكن أن يساعدك شخص يتحدث العربية. وتتوفر هذه الخدمة بشكل مجانى.

Form CMS-10802 (Expires 12/31/25) H5599\_WCM\_159669M\_C Internal Approval 07162024 NY FC NA5WCMINS67089M\_MNYF 8/24 Hindi: हमारे स्वास्थ्य या ड्रग प्लान के बारे में आपके किसी भी प्रश्न का उत्तर देने के लिए, हम मुफ़्त में दुभाषिया सेवाएं देते हैं। दुभाषिया सेवा पाने के लिए, बस हमें 1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711) पर कॉल करें। हिंदी बोलने वाला/वाली कोई सहायक आपकी मदद कर सकता/सकती है। यह एक नि:शुल्क सेवा है।

**Italian:** Sono disponibili servizi di interpretariato gratuiti per rispondere a qualsiasi domanda possa avere in merito al nostro piano farmacologico o sanitario. Per usufruire di un interprete, è sufficiente contattare il **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Qualcuno la assisterà in lingua italiana. È un servizio gratuito.

**Portuguese:** Temos serviços de intérprete gratuitos para responder a quaisquer dúvidas que possa ter sobre o nosso plano de saúde ou medicação. Para obter um intérprete, contacte nos através do número **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Um falante de português poderá ajudá-lo. Este serviço é gratuito.

**French Creole:** Nou gen sèvis entèprèt gratis pou reponn nenpòt kesyon ou ka genyen sou plan sante oswa plan medikaman nou an. Pou jwenn yon entèprèt, annik rele nou nan **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Yon moun ki pale Kreyol Ayisyen ka ede w. Se yon sèvis ki gratis.

**Polish:** Oferujemy bezpłatną usługę tłumaczenia ustnego, która pomoże Państwu uzyskać odpowiedzi na ewentualne pytania dotyczące naszego planu leczenia lub planu refundacji leków. Aby skorzystać z usługi tłumaczenia ustnego, wystarczy zadzwonić pod numer **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Zapewni to Państwu pomoc osoby mówiącej po polsku. Usługa ta jest bezpłatna.

Japanese: 弊社の健康や薬剤計画についてご質問がある場合は、無料の通訳サービスをご利用いただけます。通訳を利用するには、1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711) にお電話ください。日本語の通訳担当者が対応します。これは無料のサービスです。

**Albanian:** Ne ofrojmë shërbime interpretimi pa pagesë për t'u përgjigjur për çdo pyetje që mund të keni lidhur me planin tonë shëndetësor ose të barnave. Për t'u lidhur me një interpret, na telefononi në numrin **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Një person që flet shqip mund t'ju ndihmojë. Ky shërbim është pa pagesë.

Urdu: ہمارے صحت یا منشیات کے منصوبے کے متعلق آپ کے سوالات کا جواب دینے کے لیے ہمارے پاس مفت انٹر پریٹر سروسز ہیں۔ انٹر پریٹر حاصل کرنے کے لیے، بس ہمیں اس نمبر پر کال کریں 1447-247-800-1 (TTY: 711). اردو زبان بولنے والا کوئی شخص آپ کی مدد کر سکتا ہے۔ یہ ایک مفت سروس ہے۔

**Benga:** Tina zéma za mbumba za mbósi zi kuala ebi búló ekoté ya anyi mbi ya mbúno ya wumbúlu o ya vóta. Ku kuala mbumba, betha ne ka naamba ya **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Muntu oozáni Benga onibisa. Iyi ni zéma ya mbósi.

**Greek:** Διαθέτουμε δωρεάν υπηρεσία διερμηνείας για να απαντήσουμε σε τυχόν ερωτήσεις μπορεί να έχετε σχετικά με το πλάνο ιατρικής ή φαρμακευτικής περίθαλψης. Για να επικοινωνήσετε με διερμηνέα, απλώς καλέστε μας στο **1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711)**. Κάποιος που μιλάει ελληνικά μπορεί να σας βοηθήσει. Αυτή είναι μια δωρεάν υπηρεσία.

מיר האבן אומזיסטע איבערטייטשונג סערוויסעס צו ענטפערן סיי וועלכע פראגן איר קענט האבן Yiddish וועגן אייער געזונט אדער מעדיצין פלאן. צו באקומען אן איבערטייטשער, דארפט איר אונדז בלויז רופן אויף (TTY: 711) 1-800-247-1447. איינער וואס רעדט יידיש קען אייך העלפן. די סערוויס איז אומזיסט.

Bengali: আমাদের স্বাস্থ্য বা ড্রাগ বিষয়ক পরিকল্পনা সম্পর্কে আপনার সম্ভাব্য যে কোন প্রশ্নের উত্তর দেওয়ার জন্য আমাদের কাছে বিনামূল্যে ইন্টারপ্রেটার পরিষেবা রয়েছে। একজন ইন্টারপ্রেটার পেতে, থালি আমাদের 1-800-247-1447 (TTY: 711) নম্বরে কল করুন। বাংলা বলতে পারে এমন কেউ আপনাকে সাহায্য করতে পারে। এই পরিষেবাটির জন্য কোনও থরচ নেই। Form CMS-10802 (Expires 12/31/25)

### **Important Toll-free Phone Numbers**

Member Services for plans covered in this directory:

All plans	1-800-247-1447
TTY	711

Or visit us anytime at www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY.

Dates	Days	Hours of operation
October 1 to March 31	7 days a week	8 a.m. to 8 p.m.
April 1 to September 30	Monday through Friday	8 a.m. to 8 p.m.

Medicare: 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227) TTY: 1-877-486-2048, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

Nurse Advice Line: 1-800-581-9952 (TTY: 711)

### This Directory is current as of 09/23/2024.

For more information, please call Wellcare By Fidelis Care Member Services at the toll-free phone number listed above.

For more recent information or other questions, please contact Member Services toll-free at **1-800-247-1447** or, for TTY users, **711**. Hours of operation are Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. Between October 1 and March 31, representatives are available Sunday - Saturday, 8 a.m. to 8 p.m., or visit **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**.

Changes to our network may occur during the benefit year. An updated Provider and Pharmacy Directory is located on our website at **www.wellcare.com/fidelisNY**. You may also call Member Services toll-free at **1-800-247-1447** (TTY users should call **711**) for updated information.



